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For third party technology that you receive from Oracle in binary form 
which is licensed under an open source license that gives you the 
right to receive the source code for that binary, you can obtain a 
copy of the applicable source code from this page. If the source code 
for the technology was not provided to you with the binary, you can 
also receive a copy of the source code on physical media by submitting 
a written request to:

    Oracle America, Inc.
    Attn: Associate General Counsel
    Development and Engineering Legal
    500 Oracle Parkway, 10th Floor
    Redwood Shores, CA 94065

Or, you may send an email to Oracle using this form. Your request 
should include:

    The name of the component or binary file(s) for which you are 
requesting the source code
    The name and version number of the Oracle product
    The date you received the Oracle product
    Your name
    Your company name (if applicable)
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    Your return mailing address and email
    A telephone number in the event we need to reach you.

We may charge you a fee to cover the cost of physical media and 
processing. Your request must be sent (i) within three (3) years of 
the date you received the Oracle product that included the component 
or binary file(s) that are the subject of your request, or (ii) in the 
case of code licensed under the GPL v3, for as long as Oracle offers 
spare parts or customer support for that product model.
________               GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.
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  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:
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    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
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    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.
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  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
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conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
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                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
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be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

Keepalived is free software, Copyright (C) Alexandre Cassen. See the 
file COPYING for copying conditions.

OPENSSL TOOLKIT LICENCE EXCEPTION

In addition, as the copyright holder of Keepalived, I, Alexandre 
Cassen, acassen@linux-vs.org, grant the following special exception:

    I, Alexandre Cassen, <acassen@linux-vs.org>, explicitly allow
    the compilation and distribution of the Keepalived software with
    the OpenSSL Toolkit.

Alon Bar-Le - pkcs11-helper 1.11-3

pkcs11-helper License

    Copyright (c) 2005-2018 Alon Bar-Lev <alon.barlev@gmail.com>

    This software is available to you under a choice of one of two
    licenses.  You may choose to be licensed under the terms of the GNU
    General Public License (GPL) Version 2, or the BSD license.

    GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2
    ===========================================
    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
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    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License version 2
    as published by the Free Software Foundation.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program (see the file COPYING.GPL included with 
this
    distribution); if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

    BSD License
    ============
    Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
    modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are met:

        o Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
copyright notice,
          this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
        o Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
          notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in the
          documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
        o Neither the name of the Alon Bar-Lev nor the names of its
          contributors may be used to endorse or promote products 
derived from
          this software without specific prior written permission.

    THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS"
    AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, THE
    IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
    ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR 
CONTRIBUTORS BE
    LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
    CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT 
OF
    SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
    INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, 
WHETHER IN
    CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHERWISE)
    ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF 
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ADVISED OF THE
    POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Packeging License

    RPM
        Copyright (c) 2006-2007 Eddy Nigg

    Debian
        Copyright (c) 2007 Sandro Wefel

m4 Macros License

    autoconf/automake
        Copyright (C) 2002, 2003 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

    pkg.m4
        Copyright © 2004 Scott James Remnant <scott@netsplit.com>.
    
    AX_CPP_VARARG*
        Copyright (c) James Yonan <jim@yonan.net>
        Copyright (c) Matthias Andree <matthias.andree@web.de>

pkcs11.h License
    Copyright 2006, 2007 g10 Code GmbH
    Copyright 2006 Andreas Jellinghaus

OpenSSL License (Optional component, parsing certificates, engine)

    This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.OpenSSL.org/)

    This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
    (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
    Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).

GnuTLS License (Optional component, for a complete GPLed license, 
replaces OpenSSL)

    Copyright (C) 2000, 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005 Nikos 
Mavroyanopoulos
    See the end for copying conditions.

    The copyright holder for Gnutls is Free Software Foundation,
    Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301,
    USA.

NSS License (Optional component, parsing certificates, engine)

    The Original Code is Mozilla Communicator client code, released
    March 31, 1998.
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    The Initial Developer of the Original Code is Netscape
    Communications Corporation. Portions created by Netscape are
    Copyright (C) 1998-1999 Netscape Communications Corporation. All
    Rights Reserved.

Doxygen License (Optional component, documentation)

    Copyright © 1997-2006 by Dimitri van Heesch.

    Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and
    its documentation under the terms of the GNU General Public License
    is hereby granted. No representations are made about the 
suitability
    of this software for any purpose. It is provided "as is" without 
express
    or implied warranty. See the GNU General Public License for more 
details. 

    Documents produced by doxygen are derivative works derived
    from the input used in their production; they are not affected by 
this
    license.

Apache - Commons IO 2.6

Apache Commons IO
Copyright 2002-2017 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

    Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
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      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
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limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
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      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
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trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.
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      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

The Apache Software Foundation Commons Lang
3.8.1

LICENSE:

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
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      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
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limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
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      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
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trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.
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      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and 
limitations under the License.

------------------------------
COPYRIGHT:

Ships with following notice file:

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2018 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

Apache - HttpComponents HttpClient 4.5.5

Apache HttpComponents Client
Copyright 1999-2017 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

You may not use the identified files except in compliance with the 
Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License.")
 
You may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
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distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.

See the License for the specific language governing permissions and 
limitations under the License.

Apache License
Version 2.0, January 2004
http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
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interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:

   1. You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative 
Works a copy of this License; and

   2. You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices 
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stating that You changed the files; and

   3. You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that 
You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution 
notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that 
do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and

   4. If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its 
distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must 
include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within 
such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any 
part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: 
within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; 
within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.

25



8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following 
boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced 
with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) 
The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the 
file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and 
description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the 
copyright notice for easier identification within third-party 
archives. 

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]
Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you 
may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may 
obtain a copy of the License at 

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0 

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied. See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and limitations under the License. 

=====================LIST OF 7 FOURTH PARTY 
DEPENDENCIES=======================
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Apache Commons Codec (commons-codec:commons-codec:1.10 - http://
commons.apache.org/proper/commons-codec/)
Apache Commons Logging (commons-logging:commons-logging:1.2 - http://
commons.apache.org/proper/commons-logging/)
 Apache HttpCore (org.apache.httpcomponents:httpcore:4.4.9 - http://
hc.apache.org/httpcomponents-core-ga)
 Objenesis (org.objenesis:objenesis:2.1 - http://objenesis.org)

(Apache License Version 2.0) - SEE FULL TEXT ABOVE
===============================================================
 JUnit (junit:junit:4.11 - http://junit.org)
  (Eclipse Public License Version 1.0)
-----------------------------------------------  ECLIPSE PUBLIC 
LICENSE VERSION 1.0 FULL TEXT ----------------------------------
Eclipse Public License - v 1.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF 
THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and 
documentation distributed under this Agreement, and

b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:

i) changes to the Program, and

ii) additions to the Program;

where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from and 
are distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by such 
Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor's behalf. 
Contributions do not include additions to the Program which: (i) are 
separate modules of software distributed in conjunction with the 
Program under their own license agreement, and (ii) are not derivative 
works of the Program.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution 
alone or when combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this 
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Agreement, including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright 
license to reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, 
publicly perform, distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such 
Contributor, if any, and such derivative works, in source code and 
object code form.

b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent 
license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, 
import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, in source code and object code form. This patent license shall 
apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, at 
the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such addition 
of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the 
Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other 
combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is 
licensed hereunder.

c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are 
provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the 
patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity. Each 
Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims brought by 
any other entity based on infringement of intellectual property rights 
or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the rights and licenses 
granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes sole responsibility 
to secure any other intellectual property rights needed, if any. For 
example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility 
to acquire that license before distributing the Program.

d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has sufficient 
copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright 
license set forth in this Agreement.

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under its own license agreement, provided that:

a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; and

b) its license agreement:

i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all warranties 
and conditions, express and implied, including warranties or 
conditions of title and non-infringement, and implied warranties or 
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conditions of merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose;

ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all liability 
for damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential damages, such as lost profits;

iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement are 
offered by that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and

iv) states that source code for the Program is available from such 
Contributor, and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable 
manner on or through a medium customarily used for software exchange.

When the Program is made available in source code form:

a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and

b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program.

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent 
Recipients to identify the originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with respect to end users, business partners and the 
like. While this license is intended to facilitate the commercial use 
of the Program, the Contributor who includes the Program in a 
commercial product offering should do so in a manner which does not 
create potential liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a 
Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend 
and indemnify every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") 
against any losses, damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising 
from claims, lawsuits and other legal actions brought by a third party 
against the Indemnified Contributor to the extent caused by the acts 
or omissions of such Commercial Contributor in connection with its 
distribution of the Program in a commercial product offering. The 
obligations in this section do not apply to any claims or Losses 
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly 
notify the Commercial Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) 
allow the Commercial Contributor to control, and cooperate with the 
Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any related settlement 
negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may participate in any such 
claim at its own expense.
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For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance 
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance 
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's responsibility 
alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to 
defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other 
Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor 
must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY 
WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY 
OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using and 
distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise of rights under this Agreement , including but not limited to 
the risks and costs of program errors, compliance with applicable 
laws, damage to or loss of data, programs or equipment, and 
unavailability or interruption of operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING 
WITHOUT LIMITATION LOST PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING 
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR 
DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED 
HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of 
the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further 
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the 
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity 
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of 
the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
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fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this 
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of 
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's 
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use 
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable. 
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any licenses 
granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and 
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward 
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of 
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement 
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse Foundation 
is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may assign 
the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable 
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing version number. The Program (including Contributions) 
may always be distributed subject to the version of the Agreement 
under which it was received. In addition, after a new version of the 
Agreement is published, Contributor may elect to distribute the 
Program (including its Contributions) under the new version. Except as 
expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient receives 
no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any Contributor 
under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication, estoppel or 
otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted under this 
Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and 
the intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No 
party to this Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement 
more than one year after the cause of action arose. Each party waives 
its rights to a jury trial in any resulting litigation.
===============================================================
Hamcrest Core (org.hamcrest:hamcrest-core:1.3 - https://github.com/
hamcrest/JavaHamcrest/hamcrest-core)
(The 3-Clause BSD License)
----------------------------  FULL TEXT 
------------------------------------

The 3-Clause BSD License

Note: This license has also been called the "New BSD License" or 
"Modified BSD License". See also the 2-clause BSD License.

Copyright <YEAR> <COPYRIGHT HOLDER>

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:
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1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

=======================================================================
=
 Mockito (org.mockito:mockito-core:1.10.19 - http://www.mockito.org)

The MIT License

Copyright (c) 2007 Mockito contributors

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
===============================================================
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Apache HttpComponents HttpClient 4.5.10

Apache HttpComponents HttpClient 4.5.10
Copyright: Copyright 1999-2019 The Apache Software Foundation
LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).
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      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
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   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
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          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
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      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

*******************************
Modules:
*******************************
httpclient
httpmime
fluent-hc
httpclient-cache
httpclient-win
httpclient-osgi

*******************************
4P Dependencies:
*******************************

commons-codec » commons-codec 1.11, commons-codec-1.12.jar
COPYRIGHT: Copyright 2002-2017 The Apache Software Foundation
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 https://github.com/apache/commons-codec/blob/
commons-codec-1.11/LICENSE.txt

---
commons-logging » commons-logging 1.2
COPYRIGHT: Copyright 2003-2014 The Apache Software Foundation
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 https://github.com/apache/commons-logging/blob/
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LOGGING_1_2/LICENSE.txt

---
org.apache.httpcomponents » httpcore 4.4.11
COPYRIGHT: Copyright 2005-2019 The Apache Software Foundation
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 https://github.com/apache/httpcomponents-core/blob/
4.4.11/LICENSE.txt

commons-lang3-3.9.jar
Copyright © 2019 The Apache Software Foundation, Licensed under the 
Apache License, Version 2.0.
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 https://github.com/apache/commons-logging/blob/
LOGGING_1_2/LICENSE.txt

---
=======================================================================
==

This project includes Public Suffix List copied from

licensed under the terms of the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0

Full license text: 

Mozilla Public License Version 2.0
==================================

1. Definitions
--------------

1.1. "Contributor"
    means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to
    the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"
    means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used
    by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"
    means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"
    means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
    the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code
    Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case
    including portions thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
    means
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    (a) that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described
        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

    (b) that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the
        terms of a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"
    means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"
    means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in
    a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"
    means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"
    means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible,
    whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and
    all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"
    means any of the following:

    (a) any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered
        Software; or

    (b) any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered
        Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor
    means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
    process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
    Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
    License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having
    made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
    Contributor Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"
    means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU
    Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General
    Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those
    licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"
    means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")
    means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this
    License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that
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    controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. 
For
    purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct
    or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity,
    whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than
    fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial
    ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
--------------------------------

2.1. Grants

Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
non-exclusive license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark)
    Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available,
    modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
    Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, 
or
    as part of a Larger Work; and

(b) under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer
    for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
    Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution
become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first
distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted 
under
this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the
distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a
Contributor:

(a) for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software;
    or

(b) for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's
    modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its
    Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
    Version); or
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(c) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of
    its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with
the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to
distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License 
(if
permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights
to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted
in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
-------------------

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any
Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be under
the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source
Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not
attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source Code
Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

(a) such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code
    Form, as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients 
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of
    the Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code
    Form by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more
    than the cost of distribution to the recipient; and

(b) You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
    License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the
    license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter
    the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice,
provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License for
the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered
Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and 
the
Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software
under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of
the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered
Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
(including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty,
or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of
the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to
the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support,
indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered
Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on
behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any
such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered 
by
You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any
liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to any
jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
---------------------------------------------------

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this
License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to

42



statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with
the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b)
describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description 
must
be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the Covered
Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute
or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a
recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination
--------------

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate automatically
if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become
compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a particular
Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such
Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on 
an
ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the
non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have
come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular
Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor
notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is 
the
first time You have received notice of non-compliance with this License
from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after
Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version
directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted to
You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under Section
2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all
end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) 
which
have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this 
License
prior to termination shall survive termination.

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  6. Disclaimer of Warranty                                           
*
*  -------------------------                                           
*
*                                                                      
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*
*  Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is"       
*
*  basis, without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or  
*
*  statutory, including, without limitation, warranties that the       
*
*  Covered Software is free of defects, merchantable, fit for a        
*
*  particular purpose or non-infringing. The entire risk as to the     
*
*  quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You.        
*
*  Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You     
*
*  (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing,   
*
*  repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an   
*
*  essential part of this License. No use of any Covered Software is   
*
*  authorized under this License except under this disclaimer.         
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  7. Limitation of Liability                                          
*
*  --------------------------                                          
*
*                                                                      
*
*  Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort      
*
*  (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any           
*
*  Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as          
*
*  permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect,         
*
*  special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character      
*
*  including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of    
*
*  goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any    
*
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*  and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party      
*
*  shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This   
*
*  limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or   
*
*  personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the       
*
*  extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some               
*
*  jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of           
*
*  incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and          
*
*  limitation may not apply to You.                                    
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

8. Litigation
-------------

Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the
courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal
place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions.
Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring
cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
----------------

This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides
that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter
shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
---------------------------

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or
publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given a
distinguishing version number.
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10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version
of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the license
steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to
create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove
any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that
such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With
Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the
notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
-------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public
  License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this
  file, You can obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular
file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE
file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look
for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice
---------------------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as
defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

=======================================================================
=======
Fourth Party Dependency  Name : ehcache-core
Fourth Party Dependency  License : Apache 2.0
Fourth Party Dependency  Copyright : Copyright   
   
   Ehcache V3
Copyright 2014-2016 Terracotta, Inc.
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The product includes software from the Apache Commons Lang project,
under the Apache License 2.0 (see: 
org.ehcache.impl.internal.classes.commonslang)

=======================================================================
=======
Fourth Party Dependency Name : slf4j-jcl
Fourth Party Dependency License : MIT
Fourth Party Dependency Copyright : Copyright   
   
Copyright (c) 2004-2017 QOS.ch
 All rights reserved.

 Permission is hereby granted, free  of charge, to any person obtaining
 a  copy  of this  software  and  associated  documentation files  (the
 "Software"), to  deal in  the Software without  restriction, including
 without limitation  the rights to  use, copy, modify,  merge, publish,
 distribute,  sublicense, and/or sell  copies of  the Software,  and to
 permit persons to whom the Software  is furnished to do so, subject to
 the following conditions:
 
 The  above  copyright  notice  and  this permission  notice  shall  be
 included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
 
 THE  SOFTWARE IS  PROVIDED  "AS  IS", WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF ANY  KIND,
 EXPRESS OR  IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED  TO THE  WARRANTIES OF
 MERCHANTABILITY,    FITNESS    FOR    A   PARTICULAR    PURPOSE    AND
 NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
 LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
 OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
 WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
 
=======================================================================
=======
Fourth Party Dependency Name : spymemcached
Fourth Party Dependency License : MIT
Fourth Party Dependency Copyright : Copyright   
   
Copyright (c) 2006-2009  Dustin Sallings
Copyright (c) 2009-2011  Couchbase, Inc.

=======================================================================
=======
Fourth Party Dependency Name : jna
Fourth Party Dependency License : Apache 2.0
Fourth Party Dependency Copyright : Copyright 

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  02111-1307  USA
     
     Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
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   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
   
   
=======================================================================
=======
Fourth Party Dependency Name : docbook-xml
Fourth Party Dependency License : Apache 2.0
Fourth Party Dependency Copyright : Copyright    

# Copyright 2015 the original author or authors.
#
# Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
# you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
# You may obtain a copy of the License at
#
#      https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
#
# Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
# distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
# WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
# See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
# limitations under the License.
#

Apache HttpComponents HttpClient 4.5.11

Apache HttpClient
Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

------------------------------ Separator 
-------------------------------------- 

Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
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   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
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      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
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      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
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      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
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      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

------------------------------ Separator 
--------------------------------------

Compile time dependencies
      
[FOURTH-PARTY DEPENDENCY #01] commons-logging » commons-logging 1.2
[FOURTH-PARTY DEPENDENCY #02] org.apache.httpcomponents » httpcore 
4.4.13

------------------------------ Separator 
--------------------------------------

[FOURTH-PARTY DEPENDENCY #01] commons-logging » commons-logging 1.2

53



Apache Commons Logging
Copyright 2003-2014 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

------------------------------ Separator 
--------------------------------------

[FOURTH-PARTY DEPENDENCY #02] org.apache.httpcomponents » httpcore 
4.4.13

Apache HttpCore
Copyright 2005-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

------------------------------ Separator 
--------------------------------------

[FOURTH-PARTY DEPENDENCY #01] commons-logging » commons-logging 1.2
[FOURTH-PARTY DEPENDENCY #02] org.apache.httpcomponents » httpcore 
4.4.13

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
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      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
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      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
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          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.
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   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
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      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Apache - Log4J 2.11.1

log4j 2.11.1
COPYRIGHT: Copyright 1999-2017 Apache Software Foundation
LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
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      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise

60



      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and
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      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.
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   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.
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   Copyright 1999-2005 The Apache Software Foundation

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

=====================================
Modules:
log4j-1.2-api
log4j-api-java9
log4j-api
log4j-appserver
log4j-bom
log4j-cassandra
log4j-core-its
log4j-core-java9
log4j-core
log4j-couchdb
log4j-distribution
log4j-flume-ng
log4j-iostreams
log4j-jcl
log4j-jdbc-dbcp2
log4j-jmx-gui
log4j-jpa
log4j-jul
log4j-liquibase
log4j-mongodb2
log4j-mongodb3
log4j-osgi
log4j-perf
log4j-samples
log4j-slf4j-impl
log4j-slf4j18-impl
log4j-taglib
log4j-to-slf4j
log4j-web

=====================================
4P Dependencies
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---------------
FROM NOTICE FILE:

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

ResolverUtil.java
Copyright 2005-2006 Tim Fennell
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Dumbster SMTP test server
Copyright 2004 Jason Paul Kitchen
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

TypeUtil.java
Copyright 2002-2012 Ramnivas Laddad, Juergen Hoeller, Chris Beams
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

picocli (http://picocli.info)
Copyright 2017 Remko Popma
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

---------------
FROM POM FILES (Compile Dependencies Only)

---
com.lmax disruptor 3.4.2
Copyright 2011 - 2018 LMAX Ltd.
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 https://github.com/LMAX-Exchange/disruptor/blob/
3.4.2/LICENCE.txt

---
org.springframework spring-aop 3.2.18.RELEASE
COPYRIGHT: Copyright 2002-2018 the original author or authors.
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

---
slf4j-api 1.7.25
slf4j-ext 1.7.25
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright (c) 2004-2017 QOS.ch
All rights reserved.

Permission is hereby granted, free  of charge, to any person obtaining
a  copy  of this  software  and  associated  documentation files  (the
"Software"), to  deal in  the Software without  restriction, including
without limitation  the rights to  use, copy, modify,  merge, publish,
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distribute,  sublicense, and/or sell  copies of  the Software,  and to
permit persons to whom the Software  is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The  above  copyright  notice  and  this permission  notice  shall  be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE  SOFTWARE IS  PROVIDED  "AS  IS", WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF ANY  KIND,
EXPRESS OR  IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED  TO THE  WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY,    FITNESS    FOR    A   PARTICULAR    PURPOSE    AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Code Hale, Inc., Yammer Inc. and the Dropwizard
Team - DropWizard 1.3.14

Licence for dropwizard-core:jar:1.3.14, dropwizard-util:jar:1.3.14, 
jackson-core:jar:2.9.9, jackson-annotations:jar:2.9.0, 
guava:jar:24.1.1-jre:compile, error_prone_annotations:jar:2.1.3, 
j2objc-annotations:jar:1.1, jsr305:jar:3.0.2, joda-time:jar:2.10.1, 
dropwizard-jackson:jar:1.3.14, jackson-databind:jar:2.9.9.3, jackson-
datatype-guava:jar:2.9.9, jackson-datatype-jsr310:jar:2.9.9, jackson-
datatype-jdk8:jar:2.9.9, jackson-module-parameter-names:jar:2.9.9, 
jackson-module-afterburner:jar:2.9.9, jackson-datatype-joda:jar:2.9.9, 
dropwizard-validation:jar:1.3.14, hibernate-validator:jar:5.4.3.Final, 
jboss-logging:jar:3.3.0.Final, classmate:jar:1.3.1, dropwizard-
configuration:jar:1.3.14, jackson-dataformat-yaml:jar, commons-
text:jar:1.2, dropwizard-logging:jar:1.3.14, metrics-
logback:jar:4.0.5, log4j-over-slf4j:jar:1.7.26, dropwizard-
metrics:jar:1.3.14, dropwizard-jersey:jar:1.3.14, metrics-
jersey2:jar:4.0.5, jackson-jaxrs-json-provider:jar:2.9.9, jackson-
jaxrs-base:jar:2.9.9, jackson-module-jaxb-annotations:jar:2.9.9, 
dropwizard-servlets:jar:1.3.14, metrics-annotation:jar:4.0.5, 
dropwizard-jetty:jar:1.3.14, metrics-jetty9:jar:4.0.5, dropwizard-
lifecycle:jar:1.3.14, metrics-core:jar:4.0.5, metrics-jvm:jar:4.0.5, 
metrics-jmx:jar:4.0.5, metrics-servlets:jar:4.0.5, metrics:metrics-
json:jar:4.0.5, profiler:jar:1.0.2, metrics-healthchecks:jar:4.0.5, 
dropwizard-request-logging:jar:1.3.14 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Apache License 2.0 - http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.html 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

Apache License
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Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/ 
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
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2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License. 

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
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Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License. 
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

========================
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Licence for checker-compat-qual:jar:2.0.0
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
GNU General Public License, version 2 (GPL2), with the classpath 
exception - http://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html 
The MIT License - http://opensource.org/licenses/MIT 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

Classpath::License

Classpath is distributed under the terms of the GNU General Public 
License with the following clarification and special exception. 

Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is 
making a combined work based on this library. Thus, the terms and 
conditions of the GNU General Public License cover the whole 
combination. 
As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you 
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an 
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent 
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under 
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked 
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that 
module. An independent module is a module which is not derived from or 
based on this library. If you modify this library, you may extend this 
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to 
do so. If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement 
from your version. 

As such, it can be used to run, create and distribute a large class of 
applications and applets. When GNU Classpath is used unmodified as the 
core class library for a virtual machine, compiler for the java 
languge, or for a program written in the java programming language it 
does not affect the licensing for distributing those programs 
directly. 

Classpath::Documentation Redistribution Policy

GNU Documentation is unique because of our attitude towards it. We 
believe the reader should be free to copy and redistribute it, just 
like our software. Originally, all our documentation was released 
under a short Copyleft license, or under the GNU General Public 
License (GPL) itself; in 2001 the Free Documentation License (FDL) was 
created to address certain needs that were not met by licenses 
originally designed for software. 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
The MIT License
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License Copyright: Unknown.
License License: Unknown.
License Contact: Unknown.
SPDX short identifier: MIT
 

Begin license text.

Copyright <YEAR> <COPYRIGHT HOLDER>
Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:
The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

End license text.

=======================================

Licence for animal-sniffer-annotations:jar:1.14, slf4j-api:jar:1.7.26, 
jul-to-slf4j:jar:1.7.26, jcl-over-slf4j:jar:1.7.26, 
argparse4j:jar:0.8.1 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
MIT license - http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-license.php 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

The MIT License

License Copyright: Unknown.
License License: Unknown.
License Contact: Unknown.
SPDX short identifier: MIT
 

Begin license text.
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Copyright <YEAR> <COPYRIGHT HOLDER>
Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:
The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

End license text.

==================================

Licence for javax.el:jar:3.0.0, jersey-server:jar:2.25.1,jersey-
client:jar:2.25.1, jersey-media-jaxb:jar:2.25.1, jersey-metainf-
services:jar:2.25.1, jersey-bean-validation:jar:2.25.1, jersey-
container-servlet:jar:2.25.1, jersey-container-servlet-
core:jar:2.25.1, javax.servlet-api:jar:3.1.0 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
CDDL + GPLv2 with classpath exception - https://glassfish.dev.java.net/
nonav/public/CDDL+GPL.html
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL) Version 1.0

1. Definitions.

   1.1. Contributor. means each individual or entity that creates or 
contributes to the creation of Modifications.

   1.2. Contributor Version. means the combination of the Original 
Software, prior Modifications used by a Contributor (if any), and the 
Modifications made by that particular Contributor.

   1.3. Covered Software. means (a) the Original Software, or (b) 
Modifications, or (c) the combination of files containing Original 
Software with files containing Modifications, in each case including 
portions thereof.
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   1.4. Executable. means the Covered Software in any form other than 
Source Code.

   1.5. Initial Developer. means the individual or entity that first 
makes Original Software available under this License.

   1.6. Larger Work. means a work which combines Covered Software or 
portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this License.

   1.7. License. means this document.

   1.8. Licensable. means having the right to grant, to the maximum 
extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or 
subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.

   1.9. Modifications. means the Source Code and Executable form of 
any of the following:

        A. Any file that results from an addition to, deletion from or 
modification of the contents of a file containing Original Software or 
previous Modifications;

        B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original 
Software or previous Modification; or

        C. Any new file that is contributed or otherwise made 
available under the terms of this License.

   1.10. Original Software. means the Source Code and Executable form 
of computer software code that is originally released under this 
License.

   1.11. Patent Claims. means any patent claim(s), now owned or 
hereafter acquired, including without limitation, method, process, and 
apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.

   1.12. Source Code. means (a) the common form of computer software 
code in which modifications are made and (b) associated documentation 
included in or with such code.

   1.13. You. (or .Your.) means an individual or a legal entity 
exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of, this 
License. For legal entities, .You. includes any entity which controls, 
is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of 
this definition, .control. means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to 
cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the 
outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants.

      2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.
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      Conditioned upon Your compliance with Section 3.1 below and 
subject to third party intellectual property claims, the Initial 
Developer hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive 
license:

         (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or 
trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer, to use, reproduce, modify, 
display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Original Software (or 
portions thereof), with or without Modifications, and/or as part of a 
Larger Work; and

         (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using or 
selling of Original Software, to make, have made, use, practice, sell, 
and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose of the Original Software 
(or portions thereof).

        (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.1(a) and (b) are 
effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes or otherwise 
makes the Original Software available to a third party under the terms 
of this License.

        (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted: (1) for code that You delete from the Original Software, or 
(2) for infringements caused by: (i) the modification of the Original 
Software, or (ii) the combination of the Original Software with other 
software or devices.

    2.2. Contributor Grant.

    Conditioned upon Your compliance with Section 3.1 below and 
subject to third party intellectual property claims, each Contributor 
hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

        (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or 
trademark) Licensable by Contributor to use, reproduce, modify, 
display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Modifications created 
by such Contributor (or portions thereof), either on an unmodified 
basis, with other Modifications, as Covered Software and/or as part of 
a Larger Work; and

        (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or 
selling of Modifications made by that Contributor either alone and/or 
in combination with its Contributor Version (or portions of such 
combination), to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, and/or 
otherwise dispose of: (1) Modifications made by that Contributor (or 
portions thereof); and (2) the combination of Modifications made by 
that Contributor with its Contributor Version (or portions of such 
combination).

        (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are 
effective on the date Contributor first distributes or otherwise makes 
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the Modifications available to a third party.

        (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent license is 
granted: (1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from the 
Contributor Version; (2) for infringements caused by: (i) third party 
modifications of Contributor Version, or (ii) the combination of 
Modifications made by that Contributor with other software (except as 
part of the Contributor Version) or other devices; or (3) under Patent 
Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of Modifications 
made by that Contributor.

3. Distribution Obligations.

      3.1. Availability of Source Code.
      Any Covered Software that You distribute or otherwise make 
available in Executable form must also be made available in Source 
Code form and that Source Code form must be distributed only under the 
terms of this License. You must include a copy of this License with 
every copy of the Source Code form of the Covered Software You 
distribute or otherwise make available. You must inform recipients of 
any such Covered Software in Executable form as to how they can obtain 
such Covered Software in Source Code form in a reasonable manner on or 
through a medium customarily used for software exchange.

      3.2. Modifications.
      The Modifications that You create or to which You contribute are 
governed by the terms of this License. You represent that You believe 
Your Modifications are Your original creation(s) and/or You have 
sufficient rights to grant the rights conveyed by this License.

      3.3. Required Notices.
      You must include a notice in each of Your Modifications that 
identifies You as the Contributor of the Modification. You may not 
remove or alter any copyright, patent or trademark notices contained 
within the Covered Software, or any notices of licensing or any 
descriptive text giving attribution to any Contributor or the Initial 
Developer.

      3.4. Application of Additional Terms.
      You may not offer or impose any terms on any Covered Software in 
Source Code form that alters or restricts the applicable version of 
this License or the recipients. rights hereunder. You may choose to 
offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or 
liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software. 
However, you may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of 
the Initial Developer or any Contributor. You must make it absolutely 
clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity or liability 
obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify 
the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred 
by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support, indemnity or liability terms You offer.
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      3.5. Distribution of Executable Versions.
      You may distribute the Executable form of the Covered Software 
under the terms of this License or under the terms of a license of 
Your choice, which may contain terms different from this License, 
provided that You are in compliance with the terms of this License and 
that the license for the Executable form does not attempt to limit or 
alter the recipient.s rights in the Source Code form from the rights 
set forth in this License. If You distribute the Covered Software in 
Executable form under a different license, You must make it absolutely 
clear that any terms which differ from this License are offered by You 
alone, not by the Initial Developer or Contributor. You hereby agree 
to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any 
liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a 
result of any such terms You offer.

      3.6. Larger Works.
      You may create a Larger Work by combining Covered Software with 
other code not governed by the terms of this License and distribute 
the Larger Work as a single product. In such a case, You must make 
sure the requirements of this License are fulfilled for the Covered 
Software.

4. Versions of the License.

      4.1. New Versions.
      Sun Microsystems, Inc. is the initial license steward and may 
publish revised and/or new versions of this License from time to time. 
Each version will be given a distinguishing version number. Except as 
provided in Section 4.3, no one other than the license steward has the 
right to modify this License.

      4.2. Effect of New Versions.
      You may always continue to use, distribute or otherwise make the 
Covered Software available under the terms of the version of the 
License under which You originally received the Covered Software. If 
the Initial Developer includes a notice in the Original Software 
prohibiting it from being distributed or otherwise made available 
under any subsequent version of the License, You must distribute and 
make the Covered Software available under the terms of the version of 
the License under which You originally received the Covered Software. 
Otherwise, You may also choose to use, distribute or otherwise make 
the Covered Software available under the terms of any subsequent 
version of the License published by the license steward.

      4.3. Modified Versions.
      When You are an Initial Developer and You want to create a new 
license for Your Original Software, You may create and use a modified 
version of this License if You: (a) rename the license and remove any 
references to the name of the license steward (except to note that the 
license differs from this License); and (b) otherwise make it clear 
that the license contains terms which differ from this License.
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5. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY.

   COVERED SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN .AS IS. 
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, 
INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS 
FREE OF DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR NON-
INFRINGING. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
COVERED SOFTWARE IS WITH YOU. SHOULD ANY COVERED SOFTWARE PROVE 
DEFECTIVE IN ANY RESPECT, YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY OTHER 
CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME THE COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR 
CORRECTION. THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART 
OF THIS LICENSE. NO USE OF ANY COVERED SOFTWARE IS AUTHORIZED 
HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER.

6. TERMINATION.

      6.1. This License and the rights granted hereunder will 
terminate automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and 
fail to cure such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the 
breach. Provisions which, by their nature, must remain in effect 
beyond the termination of this License shall survive.

      6.2. If You assert a patent infringement claim (excluding 
declaratory judgment actions) against Initial Developer or a 
Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against whom You 
assert such claim is referred to as .Participant.) alleging that the 
Participant Software (meaning the Contributor Version where the 
Participant is a Contributor or the Original Software where the 
Participant is the Initial Developer) directly or indirectly infringes 
any patent, then any and all rights granted directly or indirectly to 
You by such Participant, the Initial Developer (if the Initial 
Developer is not the Participant) and all Contributors under Sections 
2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License shall, upon 60 days notice from 
Participant terminate prospectively and automatically at the 
expiration of such 60 day notice period, unless if within such 60 day 
period You withdraw Your claim with respect to the Participant 
Software against such Participant either unilaterally or pursuant to a 
written agreement with Participant.

      6.3. In the event of termination under Sections 6.1 or 6.2 
above, all end user licenses that have been validly granted by You or 
any distributor hereunder prior to termination (excluding licenses 
granted to You by any distributor) shall survive termination.

7. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.

   UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE INITIAL 
DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF COVERED 
SOFTWARE, OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY 
PERSON FOR ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
OF ANY CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOST 
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PROFITS, LOSS OF GOODWILL, WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR 
MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND ALL OTHER COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN 
IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE BEEN INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR 
DEATH OR PERSONAL INJURY RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTY.S NEGLIGENCE TO THE 
EXTENT APPLICABLE LAW PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO 
NOT ALLOW THE EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES, SO THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

8. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS.

   The Covered Software is a .commercial item,. as that term is 
defined in 48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of .commercial 
computer software. (as that term is defined at 48 C.F.R. ? 
252.227-7014(a)(1)) and .commercial computer software documentation. 
as such terms are used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 (Sept. 1995). Consistent 
with 48 C.F.R. 12.212 and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 
(June 1995), all U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Software 
with only those rights set forth herein. This U.S. Government Rights 
clause is in lieu of, and supersedes, any other FAR, DFAR, or other 
clause or provision that addresses Government rights in computer 
software under this License.

9. MISCELLANEOUS.

   This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject 
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be 
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent 
necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by 
the law of the jurisdiction specified in a notice contained within the 
Original Software (except to the extent applicable law, if any, 
provides otherwise), excluding such jurisdiction.s conflict-of-law 
provisions. Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject 
to the jurisdiction of the courts located in the jurisdiction and 
venue specified in a notice contained within the Original Software, 
with the losing party responsible for costs, including, without 
limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys. fees and expenses. 
The application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for the 
International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any law or 
regulation which provides that the language of a contract shall be 
construed against the drafter shall not apply to this License. You 
agree that You alone are responsible for compliance with the United 
States export administration regulations (and the export control laws 
and regulation of any other countries) when You use, distribute or 
otherwise make available any Covered Software.

10. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.

   As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is 
responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or indirectly, 
out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree to 
work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such 
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responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended or 
shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

   NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 9 OF THE COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND 
DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL)

   The code released under the CDDL shall be governed by the laws of 
the State of California (excluding conflict-of-law provisions). Any 
litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the 
jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern District of 
California and the state courts of the State of California, with venue 
lying in Santa Clara County, California.

The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 59 Temple 
Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this 
license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is 
intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--
to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General 
Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's 
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. 
(Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU 
Library General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your 
programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you 
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for 
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it 
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it 
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. 
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that 
you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their 
rights.
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We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and 
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, 
distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain 
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free 
software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the 
original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect 
on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free 
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the 
program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any 
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a 
notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, 
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" 
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: 
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, 
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another 
language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in 
the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program 
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program 
(independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that 
is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source 
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously 
and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice 
and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to 
this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other 
recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and 
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.
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2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of 
it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute 
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, 
provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

   a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

   b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in 
whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part 
thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties 
under the terms of this License.

   c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive 
use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement 
including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is 
no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that 
users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling 
the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the 
Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an 
announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print 
an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of 
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the 
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest 
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to 
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or 
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program 
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of 
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under 
the scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of 
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

   a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 
and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,
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   b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of 
physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable 
copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the 
terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for 
software interchange; or,

   c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer 
to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed 
only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the 
program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in 
accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a 
special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise 
to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and 
will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this 
License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such 
parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to 
these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further 
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restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. 
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to 
this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent 
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), 
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or 
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not 
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this 
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you 
may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent 
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by 
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then 
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to 
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing 
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot 
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the 
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License 
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding 
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among 
countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates 
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program 
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
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conditions either of that version or of any later version published by 
the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a 
version number of this License, you may choose any version ever 
published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free 
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the 
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME 
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest 
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it 
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to 
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively 
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

   One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
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does.

   Copyright (C)

   This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.

   This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but 
WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
General Public License for more details.

   You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this 
when it starts in an interactive mode:

   Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
   Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute 
it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show 
c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your 
program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, 
if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

   Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by 
James Hacker.

   signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989
   Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, 
you may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary 
applications with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the 
GNU Library General Public License instead of this License.
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"CLASSPATH" EXCEPTION TO THE GPL VERSION 2

Certain source files distributed by Sun Microsystems, Inc. are subject 
to the following clarification and special exception to the GPL 
Version 2, but only where Sun has expressly included in the particular 
source file's header the words

"Sun designates this particular file as subject to the "Classpath" 
exception as provided by Sun in the License file that accompanied this 
code."

Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is 
making a combined work based on this library. Thus, the terms and 
conditions of the GNU General Public License Version 2 cover the whole 
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you 
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an 
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent 
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under 
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked 
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that 
module.? An independent module is a module which is not derived from 
or based on this library.? If you modify this library, you may extend 
this exception to your version of the library, but you are not 
obligated to do so.? If you do not wish to do so, delete this 
exception statement from your version.
 

===========================================

License for javassist:jar:3.24.1-GA
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
MPL 1.1 - http://www.mozilla.org/MPL/MPL-1.1.html 
LGPL 2.1 - http://www.gnu.org/licenses/lgpl-2.1.html 
Apache License 2.0 - http://www.apache.org/licenses/ 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

Mozilla Public License Version 1.1
1. Definitions.
1.0.1. "Commercial Use" 
means distribution or otherwise making the Covered Code available to a 
third party. 
1.1. "Contributor" 
means each entity that creates or contributes to the creation of 
Modifications. 
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1.2. "Contributor Version" 
means the combination of the Original Code, prior Modifications used 
by a Contributor, and the Modifications made by that particular 
Contributor. 
1.3. "Covered Code" 
means the Original Code or Modifications or the combination of the 
Original Code and Modifications, in each case including portions 
thereof. 
1.4. "Electronic Distribution Mechanism" 
means a mechanism generally accepted in the software development 
community for the electronic transfer of data. 
1.5. "Executable" 
means Covered Code in any form other than Source Code. 
1.6. "Initial Developer" 
means the individual or entity identified as the Initial Developer in 
the Source Code notice required by Exhibit A. 
1.7. "Larger Work" 
means a work which combines Covered Code or portions thereof with code 
not governed by the terms of this License. 
1.8. "License" 
means this document. 
1.8.1. "Licensable" 
means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, 
whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently acquired, any 
and all of the rights conveyed herein. 
1.9. "Modifications" 
means any addition to or deletion from the substance or structure of 
either the Original Code or any previous Modifications. When Covered 
Code is released as a series of files, a Modification is: 
Any addition to or deletion from the contents of a file containing 
Original Code or previous Modifications. 
Any new file that contains any part of the Original Code or previous 
Modifications. 
1.10. "Original Code" 
means Source Code of computer software code which is described in the 
Source Code notice required by Exhibit A as Original Code, and which, 
at the time of its release under this License is not already Covered 
Code governed by this License. 
1.10.1. "Patent Claims" 
means any patent claim(s), now owned or hereafter acquired, including 
without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any 
patent Licensable by grantor. 
1.11. "Source Code" 
means the preferred form of the Covered Code for making modifications 
to it, including all modules it contains, plus any associated 
interface definition files, scripts used to control compilation and 
installation of an Executable, or source code differential comparisons 
against either the Original Code or another well known, available 
Covered Code of the Contributor's choice. The Source Code can be in a 
compressed or archival form, provided the appropriate decompression or 
de-archiving software is widely available for no charge. 
1.12. "You" (or "Your") 
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means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under, and 
complying with all of the terms of, this License or a future version 
of this License issued under Section 6.1. For legal entities, "You" 
includes any entity which controls, is controlled by, or is under 
common control with You. For purposes of this definition, "control" 
means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) 
ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares 
or beneficial ownership of such entity. 
2. Source Code License.
2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.
The Initial Developer hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, 
non-exclusive license, subject to third party intellectual property 
claims: 
under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) 
Licensable by Initial Developer to use, reproduce, modify, display, 
perform, sublicense and distribute the Original Code (or portions 
thereof) with or without Modifications, and/or as part of a Larger 
Work; and 
under Patents Claims infringed by the making, using or selling of 
Original Code, to make, have made, use, practice, sell, and offer for 
sale, and/or otherwise dispose of the Original Code (or portions 
thereof). 
the licenses granted in this Section 2.1 (a) and (b) are effective on 
the date Initial Developer first distributes Original Code under the 
terms of this License. 
Notwithstanding Section 2.1 (b) above, no patent license is granted: 
1) for code that You delete from the Original Code; 2) separate from 
the Original Code; or 3) for infringements caused by: i) the 
modification of the Original Code or ii) the combination of the 
Original Code with other software or devices. 
2.2. Contributor Grant.
Subject to third party intellectual property claims, each Contributor 
hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license 
under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) 
Licensable by Contributor, to use, reproduce, modify, display, 
perform, sublicense and distribute the Modifications created by such 
Contributor (or portions thereof) either on an unmodified basis, with 
other Modifications, as Covered Code and/or as part of a Larger Work; 
and 
under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or selling of 
Modifications made by that Contributor either alone and/or in 
combination with its Contributor Version (or portions of such 
combination), to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, and/or 
otherwise dispose of: 1) Modifications made by that Contributor (or 
portions thereof); and 2) the combination of Modifications made by 
that Contributor with its Contributor Version (or portions of such 
combination). 
the licenses granted in Sections 2.2 (a) and 2.2 (b) are effective on 
the date Contributor first makes Commercial Use of the Covered Code. 
Notwithstanding Section 2.2 (b) above, no patent license is granted: 
1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from the Contributor 
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Version; 2) separate from the Contributor Version; 3) for 
infringements caused by: i) third party modifications of Contributor 
Version or ii) the combination of Modifications made by that 
Contributor with other software (except as part of the Contributor 
Version) or other devices; or 4) under Patent Claims infringed by 
Covered Code in the absence of Modifications made by that Contributor. 
3. Distribution Obligations.
3.1. Application of License.
The Modifications which You create or to which You contribute are 
governed by the terms of this License, including without limitation 
Section 2.2. The Source Code version of Covered Code may be 
distributed only under the terms of this License or a future version 
of this License released under Section 6.1, and You must include a 
copy of this License with every copy of the Source Code You 
distribute. You may not offer or impose any terms on any Source Code 
version that alters or restricts the applicable version of this 
License or the recipients' rights hereunder. However, You may include 
an additional document offering the additional rights described in 
Section 3.5. 
3.2. Availability of Source Code.
Any Modification which You create or to which You contribute must be 
made available in Source Code form under the terms of this License 
either on the same media as an Executable version or via an accepted 
Electronic Distribution Mechanism to anyone to whom you made an 
Executable version available; and if made available via Electronic 
Distribution Mechanism, must remain available for at least twelve (12) 
months after the date it initially became available, or at least six 
(6) months after a subsequent version of that particular Modification 
has been made available to such recipients. You are responsible for 
ensuring that the Source Code version remains available even if the 
Electronic Distribution Mechanism is maintained by a third party. 
3.3. Description of Modifications.
You must cause all Covered Code to which You contribute to contain a 
file documenting the changes You made to create that Covered Code and 
the date of any change. You must include a prominent statement that 
the Modification is derived, directly or indirectly, from Original 
Code provided by the Initial Developer and including the name of the 
Initial Developer in (a) the Source Code, and (b) in any notice in an 
Executable version or related documentation in which You describe the 
origin or ownership of the Covered Code. 
3.4. Intellectual Property Matters
(a) Third Party Claims
If Contributor has knowledge that a license under a third party's 
intellectual property rights is required to exercise the rights 
granted by such Contributor under Sections 2.1 or 2.2, Contributor 
must include a text file with the Source Code distribution titled 
"LEGAL" which describes the claim and the party making the claim in 
sufficient detail that a recipient will know whom to contact. If 
Contributor obtains such knowledge after the Modification is made 
available as described in Section 3.2, Contributor shall promptly 
modify the LEGAL file in all copies Contributor makes available 
thereafter and shall take other steps (such as notifying appropriate 

89



mailing lists or newsgroups) reasonably calculated to inform those who 
received the Covered Code that new knowledge has been obtained. 
(b) Contributor APIs
If Contributor's Modifications include an application programming 
interface and Contributor has knowledge of patent licenses which are 
reasonably necessary to implement that API, Contributor must also 
include this information in the legal file. 
(c) Representations.
Contributor represents that, except as disclosed pursuant to Section 
3.4 (a) above, Contributor believes that Contributor's Modifications 
are Contributor's original creation(s) and/or Contributor has 
sufficient rights to grant the rights conveyed by this License. 
3.5. Required Notices.
You must duplicate the notice in Exhibit A in each file of the Source 
Code. If it is not possible to put such notice in a particular Source 
Code file due to its structure, then You must include such notice in a 
location (such as a relevant directory) where a user would be likely 
to look for such a notice. If You created one or more Modification(s) 
You may add your name as a Contributor to the notice described in 
Exhibit A. You must also duplicate this License in any documentation 
for the Source Code where You describe recipients' rights or ownership 
rights relating to Covered Code. You may choose to offer, and to 
charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability 
obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Code. However, You 
may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of the Initial 
Developer or any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear than 
any such warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligation is 
offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial 
Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the 
Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. 
3.6. Distribution of Executable Versions.
You may distribute Covered Code in Executable form only if the 
requirements of Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, 3.4 and 3.5 have been met for 
that Covered Code, and if You include a notice stating that the Source 
Code version of the Covered Code is available under the terms of this 
License, including a description of how and where You have fulfilled 
the obligations of Section 3.2. The notice must be conspicuously 
included in any notice in an Executable version, related documentation 
or collateral in which You describe recipients' rights relating to the 
Covered Code. You may distribute the Executable version of Covered 
Code or ownership rights under a license of Your choice, which may 
contain terms different from this License, provided that You are in 
compliance with the terms of this License and that the license for the 
Executable version does not attempt to limit or alter the recipient's 
rights in the Source Code version from the rights set forth in this 
License. If You distribute the Executable version under a different 
license You must make it absolutely clear that any terms which differ 
from this License are offered by You alone, not by the Initial 
Developer or any Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the 
Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by 
the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such 
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terms You offer. 
3.7. Larger Works.
You may create a Larger Work by combining Covered Code with other code 
not governed by the terms of this License and distribute the Larger 
Work as a single product. In such a case, You must make sure the 
requirements of this License are fulfilled for the Covered Code. 
4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation.
If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this 
License with respect to some or all of the Covered Code due to 
statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with 
the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) 
describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description 
must be included in the legal file described in Section 3.4 and must 
be included with all distributions of the Source Code. Except to the 
extent prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be 
sufficiently detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to 
understand it. 
5. Application of this License.
This License applies to code to which the Initial Developer has 
attached the notice in Exhibit A and to related Covered Code. 
6. Versions of the License.
6.1. New Versions
Netscape Communications Corporation ("Netscape") may publish revised 
and/or new versions of the License from time to time. Each version 
will be given a distinguishing version number. 
6.2. Effect of New Versions
Once Covered Code has been published under a particular version of the 
License, You may always continue to use it under the terms of that 
version. You may also choose to use such Covered Code under the terms 
of any subsequent version of the License published by Netscape. No one 
other than Netscape has the right to modify the terms applicable to 
Covered Code created under this License. 
6.3. Derivative Works
If You create or use a modified version of this License (which you may 
only do in order to apply it to code which is not already Covered Code 
governed by this License), You must (a) rename Your license so that 
the phrases "Mozilla", "MOZILLAPL", "MOZPL", "Netscape", "MPL", "NPL" 
or any confusingly similar phrase do not appear in your license 
(except to note that your license differs from this License) and (b) 
otherwise make it clear that Your version of the license contains 
terms which differ from the Mozilla Public License and Netscape Public 
License. (Filling in the name of the Initial Developer, Original Code 
or Contributor in the notice described in Exhibit A shall not of 
themselves be deemed to be modifications of this License.) 
7. Disclaimer of warranty
Covered code is provided under this license on an "as is" basis, 
without warranty of any kind, either expressed or implied, including, 
without limitation, warranties that the covered code is free of 
defects, merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-infringing. 
The entire risk as to the quality and performance of the covered code 
is with you. Should any covered code prove defective in any respect, 
you (not the initial developer or any other contributor) assume the 
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cost of any necessary servicing, repair or correction. This disclaimer 
of warranty constitutes an essential part of this license. No use of 
any covered code is authorized hereunder except under this disclaimer. 
8. Termination
8.1. This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate 
automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to cure 
such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the breach. All 
sublicenses to the Covered Code which are properly granted shall 
survive any termination of this License. Provisions which, by their 
nature, must remain in effect beyond the termination of this License 
shall survive. 
8.2. If You initiate litigation by asserting a patent infringement 
claim (excluding declatory judgment actions) against Initial Developer 
or a Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against whom 
You file such action is referred to as "Participant") alleging that: 
such Participant's Contributor Version directly or indirectly 
infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted by such 
Participant to You under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License 
shall, upon 60 days notice from Participant terminate prospectively, 
unless if within 60 days after receipt of notice You either: (i) agree 
in writing to pay Participant a mutually agreeable reasonable royalty 
for Your past and future use of Modifications made by such 
Participant, or (ii) withdraw Your litigation claim with respect to 
the Contributor Version against such Participant. If within 60 days of 
notice, a reasonable royalty and payment arrangement are not mutually 
agreed upon in writing by the parties or the litigation claim is not 
withdrawn, the rights granted by Participant to You under Sections 2.1 
and/or 2.2 automatically terminate at the expiration of the 60 day 
notice period specified above. 
any software, hardware, or device, other than such Participant's 
Contributor Version, directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then 
any rights granted to You by such Participant under Sections 2.1(b) 
and 2.2(b) are revoked effective as of the date You first made, used, 
sold, distributed, or had made, Modifications made by that 
Participant. 
8.3. If You assert a patent infringement claim against Participant 
alleging that such Participant's Contributor Version directly or 
indirectly infringes any patent where such claim is resolved (such as 
by license or settlement) prior to the initiation of patent 
infringement litigation, then the reasonable value of the licenses 
granted by such Participant under Sections 2.1 or 2.2 shall be taken 
into account in determining the amount or value of any payment or 
license. 
8.4. In the event of termination under Sections 8.1 or 8.2 above, all 
end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) 
which have been validly granted by You or any distributor hereunder 
prior to termination shall survive termination. 
9. Limitation of liability
Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall you, the initial 
developer, any other contributor, or any distributor of covered code, 
or any supplier of any of such parties, be liable to any person for 
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any indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any 
character including, without limitation, damages for loss of goodwill, 
work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all other 
commercial damages or losses, even if such party shall have been 
informed of the possibility of such damages. This limitation of 
liability shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury 
resulting from such party's negligence to the extent applicable law 
prohibits such limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the 
exclusion or limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so 
this exclusion and limitation may not apply to you. 
10. U.S. government end users
The Covered Code is a "commercial item," as that term is defined in 48 
C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of "commercial computer software" 
and "commercial computer software documentation," as such terms are 
used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 (Sept. 1995). Consistent with 48 C.F.R. 
12.212 and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 1995), all 
U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Code with only those rights 
set forth herein. 
11. Miscellaneous
This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject 
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be 
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent 
necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by 
California law provisions (except to the extent applicable law, if 
any, provides otherwise), excluding its conflict-of-law provisions. 
With respect to disputes in which at least one party is a citizen of, 
or an entity chartered or registered to do business in the United 
States of America, any litigation relating to this License shall be 
subject to the jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern 
District of California, with venue lying in Santa Clara County, 
California, with the losing party responsible for costs, including 
without limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys' fees and 
expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on 
Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. 
Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a contract 
shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to this 
License. 
12. Responsibility for claims
As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is 
responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or indirectly, 
out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree to 
work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such 
responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended or 
shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability. 
13. Multiple-licensed code
Initial Developer may designate portions of the Covered Code as 
"Multiple-Licensed". "Multiple-Licensed" means that the Initial 
Developer permits you to utilize portions of the Covered Code under 
Your choice of the MPL or the alternative licenses, if any, specified 
by the Initial Developer in the file described in Exhibit A. 
Exhibit A - Mozilla Public License.
"The contents of this file are subject to the Mozilla Public License
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Version 1.1 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in
compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at
https://www.mozilla.org/MPL/

Software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS"
basis, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the
License for the specific language governing rights and limitations
under the License.

The Original Code is ______________________________________.

The Initial Developer of the Original Code is ________________________.
Portions created by ______________________ are Copyright (C) ______
_______________________. All Rights Reserved.

Contributor(s): ______________________________________.

Alternatively, the contents of this file may be used under the terms
of the _____ license (the  "[___] License"), in which case the
provisions of [______] License are applicable instead of those
above. If you wish to allow use of your version of this file only
under the terms of the [____] License and not to allow others to use
your version of this file under the MPL, indicate your decision by
deleting the provisions above and replace them with the notice and
other provisions required by the [___] License. If you do not delete
the provisions above, a recipient may use your version of this file
under either the MPL or the [___] License."
NOTE: The text of this Exhibit A may differ slightly from the text of 
the notices in the Source Code files of the Original Code. You should 
use the text of this Exhibit A rather than the text found in the 
Original Code Source Code for Your Modifications. 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

GNU Lesser General Public License, version 2.1
The latest version of the LGPL, version 3
Why you shouldn't use the Lesser GPL for your next library
What to do if you see a possible LGPL violation
Translations of LGPLv2.1
The GNU Lesser General Public License version 2.1 (LGPLv2.1) in other 
formats: plain text, Texinfo, standalone HTML, Docbook, Markdown, ODF, 
RTF, and LaTeX 
Old versions of the LGPL

This GNU Lesser General Public License counts as the successor of the 
GNU Library General Public License. For an explanation of why this 
change was necessary, read the Why you shouldn't use the Lesser GPL 
for your next library article.
Table of Contents
GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE 

94



Preamble
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
Version 2.1, February 1999 
Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]
Preamble
The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public Licenses 
are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free 
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. 
This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some 
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the 
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You 
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether 
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better 
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below. 
When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use, 
not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get 
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of 
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do 
these things. 
To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it. 
For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis 
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave 
you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source 
code. If you link other code with the library, you must provide 
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them 
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling 
it. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights. 
We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the 
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal 
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library. 
To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that there 
is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is modified 
by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know that what 
they have is not the original version, so that the original author's 
reputation will not be affected by problems that might be introduced 
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by others. 
Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of 
any free program. We wish to make sure that a company cannot 
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a 
restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that 
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be 
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license. 
Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary GNU General Public License. This license, the GNU Lesser 
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and 
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License. We use 
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those 
libraries into non-free programs. 
When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using a 
shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a 
combined work, a derivative of the original library. The ordinary 
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the 
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom. The Lesser General 
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with 
the library. 
We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it 
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General 
Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less 
of an advantage over competing non-free programs. These disadvantages 
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many 
libraries. However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain 
special circumstances. 
For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to 
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free programs must 
be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free 
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this 
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free 
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License. 
In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free 
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of 
free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in non-
free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU operating 
system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating system. 
Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the 
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is 
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run 
that program using a modified version of the Library. 
The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a 
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The 
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must 
be combined with the library in order to run. 
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other 
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or 
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of 
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this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). Each 
licensee is addressed as "you". 
A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data 
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs 
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables. 
The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work 
which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the 
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under 
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a 
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated 
straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is 
included without limitation in the term "modification".) 
"Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code means 
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated 
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation and installation of the library. 
Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from 
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based 
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for 
writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the Library does and 
what the program that uses the Library does. 
1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's 
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that 
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an 
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact 
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the 
Library. 
You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and 
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee. 
2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion of 
it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and distribute 
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, 
provided that you also meet all of these conditions: 
a) The modified work must itself be a software library.
b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no charge to 
all third parties under the terms of this License.
d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a 
table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses the 
facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is 
invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in the 
event an application does not supply such function or table, the 
facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose 
remains meaningful. 
(For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has a 
purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the application. 
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Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-supplied 
function or table used by this function must be optional: if the 
application does not supply it, the square root function must still 
compute square roots.)
These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of 
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the 
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it. 
Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest 
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to 
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or 
collective works based on the Library. 
In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library 
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of 
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under 
the scope of this License. 
3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public 
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library. To do 
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so 
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2, 
instead of to this License. (If a newer version than version 2 of the 
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify 
that version instead if you wish.) Do not make any other change in 
these notices. 
Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for that 
copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all 
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy. 
This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of the 
Library into a program that is not a library. 
4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or derivative 
of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the 
terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany it with 
the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be 
distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium 
customarily used for software interchange. 
If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy from 
a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source 
code from the same place satisfies the requirement to distribute the 
source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the 
source along with the object code. 
5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the 
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or 
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a work, 
in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and therefore 
falls outside the scope of this License. 
However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library 
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creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it 
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the 
library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. Section 
6 states terms for distribution of such executables. 
When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file 
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a 
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not. 
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be 
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. The 
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law. 
If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data structure 
layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline functions 
(ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object file is 
unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative work. 
(Executables containing this object code plus portions of the Library 
will still fall under Section 6.) 
Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may 
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6. 
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, 
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself. 
6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or link 
a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a work 
containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work under 
terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit modification of 
the work for the customer's own use and reverse engineering for 
debugging such modifications. 
You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the 
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by 
this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work 
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the 
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference 
directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do one 
of these things: 
a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code for the Library including whatever changes were used in 
the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 above); 
and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, with the 
complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as object code 
and/or source code, so that the user can modify the Library and then 
relink to produce a modified executable containing the modified 
Library. (It is understood that the user who changes the contents of 
definitions files in the Library will not necessarily be able to 
recompile the application to use the modified definitions.)
b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the 
Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a copy 
of the library already present on the user's computer system, rather 
than copying library functions into the executable, and (2) will 
operate properly with a modified version of the library, if the user 
installs one, as long as the modified version is interface-compatible 
with the version that the work was made with.
c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give the same user the materials specified in Subsection 6a, 

99



above, for a charge no more than the cost of performing this 
distribution.
d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy from 
a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above 
specified materials from the same place.
e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these materials 
or that you have already sent this user a copy.
For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the 
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for 
reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, 
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is 
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major 
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on 
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies 
the executable. 
It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license 
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally 
accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you cannot 
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you 
distribute. 
7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the 
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library 
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined 
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on 
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise 
permitted, and provided that you do these two things: 
a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based 
on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. This 
must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.
b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact that 
part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to 
find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.
8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the 
Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the 
Library is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under 
this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, 
from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance. 
9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Library or works based on it. 
10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further 
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. 
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You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with 
this License. 
11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent 
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), 
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or 
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not 
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this 
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you 
may not distribute the Library at all. For example, if a patent 
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by 
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then 
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to 
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library. 
If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances. 
It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing 
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot 
impose that choice. 
This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be a consequence of the rest of this License. 
12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the 
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding 
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among 
countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates 
the limitation as if written in the body of this License. 
13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such 
new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns. 
Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Library 
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by 
the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not specify a 
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by 
the Free Software Foundation. 
14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free 
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these, 
write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is 
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free 
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Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our 
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status 
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing 
and reuse of software generally. 
NO WARRANTY 
15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME 
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION. 
16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGES. 
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries
If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest 
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that 
everyone can redistribute and change. You can do so by permitting 
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the ordinary General Public License). 
To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library. It 
is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found. 
one line to give the library's name and an idea of what it does.
Copyright (C) year  name of author

This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
Lesser General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software
Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
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02110-1301  USA
Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail. 
You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, 
if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names: 
Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in
the library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written
by James Random Hacker.

signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1990
Ty Coon, President of Vice
That's all there is to it!

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/ 
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
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that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 

104



then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License. 

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License. 
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
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9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

=====================

Licenses for logback-core:jar:1.2.3, logback-classic:jar:1.2.3, 
logback-access:jar:1.2.3

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Eclipse Public License - v 1.0 - http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-
v10.html 
GNU Lesser General Public License - http://www.gnu.org/licenses/old-
licenses/lgpl-2.1.html 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Eclipse Public License - v 1.0
THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF 
THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.
1. DEFINITIONS
"Contribution" means:
a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and 
documentation distributed under this Agreement, and
b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
i) changes to the Program, and
ii) additions to the Program;
where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from and 
are distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by such 
Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor's behalf. 
Contributions do not include additions to the Program which: (i) are 
separate modules of software distributed in conjunction with the 
Program under their own license agreement, and (ii) are not derivative 
works of the Program.
"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.
"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution 
alone or when combined with the Program.
"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.
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"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this 
Agreement, including all Contributors.
2. GRANT OF RIGHTS
a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright 
license to reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, 
publicly perform, distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such 
Contributor, if any, and such derivative works, in source code and 
object code form.
b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent 
license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, 
import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, in source code and object code form. This patent license shall 
apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, at 
the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such addition 
of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the 
Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other 
combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is 
licensed hereunder.
c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are 
provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the 
patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity. Each 
Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims brought by 
any other entity based on infringement of intellectual property rights 
or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the rights and licenses 
granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes sole responsibility 
to secure any other intellectual property rights needed, if any. For 
example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility 
to acquire that license before distributing the Program.
d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has sufficient 
copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright 
license set forth in this Agreement.
3. REQUIREMENTS
A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under its own license agreement, provided that:
a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; and
b) its license agreement:
i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all warranties 
and conditions, express and implied, including warranties or 
conditions of title and non-infringement, and implied warranties or 
conditions of merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose;
ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all liability 
for damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential damages, such as lost profits;
iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement are 
offered by that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and
iv) states that source code for the Program is available from such 
Contributor, and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable 
manner on or through a medium customarily used for software exchange.
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When the Program is made available in source code form:
a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and
b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program.
Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the Program.
Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent 
Recipients to identify the originator of the Contribution.
4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION
Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with respect to end users, business partners and the 
like. While this license is intended to facilitate the commercial use 
of the Program, the Contributor who includes the Program in a 
commercial product offering should do so in a manner which does not 
create potential liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a 
Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend 
and indemnify every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") 
against any losses, damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising 
from claims, lawsuits and other legal actions brought by a third party 
against the Indemnified Contributor to the extent caused by the acts 
or omissions of such Commercial Contributor in connection with its 
distribution of the Program in a commercial product offering. The 
obligations in this section do not apply to any claims or Losses 
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly 
notify the Commercial Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) 
allow the Commercial Contributor to control, and cooperate with the 
Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any related settlement 
negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may participate in any such 
claim at its own expense.
For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance 
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance 
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's responsibility 
alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to 
defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other 
Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor 
must pay those damages.
5. NO WARRANTY
EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY 
WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY 
OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using and 
distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise of rights under this Agreement , including but not limited to 
the risks and costs of program errors, compliance with applicable 
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laws, damage to or loss of data, programs or equipment, and 
unavailability or interruption of operations.
6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY
EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING 
WITHOUT LIMITATION LOST PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING 
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR 
DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED 
HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
7. GENERAL
If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of 
the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further 
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the 
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.
If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity 
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of 
the date such litigation is filed.
All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this 
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of 
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's 
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use 
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable. 
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any licenses 
granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.
Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and 
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward 
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of 
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement 
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse Foundation 
is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may assign 
the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable 
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing version number. The Program (including Contributions) 
may always be distributed subject to the version of the Agreement 
under which it was received. In addition, after a new version of the 
Agreement is published, Contributor may elect to distribute the 
Program (including its Contributions) under the new version. Except as 
expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient receives 
no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any Contributor 
under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication, estoppel or 
otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted under this 
Agreement are reserved.
This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and 
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the intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No 
party to this Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement 
more than one year after the cause of action arose. Each party waives 
its rights to a jury trial in any resulting litigation.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
GNU Lesser General Public License, version 2.1
The latest version of the LGPL, version 3
Why you shouldn't use the Lesser GPL for your next library
What to do if you see a possible LGPL violation
Translations of LGPLv2.1
The GNU Lesser General Public License version 2.1 (LGPLv2.1) in other 
formats: plain text, Texinfo, standalone HTML, Docbook, Markdown, ODF, 
RTF, and LaTeX 
Old versions of the LGPL

This GNU Lesser General Public License counts as the successor of the 
GNU Library General Public License. For an explanation of why this 
change was necessary, read the Why you shouldn't use the Lesser GPL 
for your next library article.
Table of Contents
GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE 
Preamble
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
Version 2.1, February 1999 
Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]
Preamble
The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public Licenses 
are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free 
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. 
This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some 
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the 
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You 
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether 
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better 
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below. 
When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use, 
not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get 
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it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of 
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do 
these things. 
To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it. 
For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis 
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave 
you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source 
code. If you link other code with the library, you must provide 
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them 
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling 
it. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights. 
We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the 
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal 
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library. 
To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that there 
is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is modified 
by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know that what 
they have is not the original version, so that the original author's 
reputation will not be affected by problems that might be introduced 
by others. 
Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of 
any free program. We wish to make sure that a company cannot 
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a 
restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that 
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be 
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license. 
Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary GNU General Public License. This license, the GNU Lesser 
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and 
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License. We use 
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those 
libraries into non-free programs. 
When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using a 
shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a 
combined work, a derivative of the original library. The ordinary 
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the 
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom. The Lesser General 
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with 
the library. 
We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it 
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General 
Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less 
of an advantage over competing non-free programs. These disadvantages 
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many 
libraries. However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain 
special circumstances. 
For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to 
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free programs must 
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be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free 
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this 
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free 
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License. 
In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free 
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of 
free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in non-
free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU operating 
system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating system. 
Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the 
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is 
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run 
that program using a modified version of the Library. 
The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a 
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The 
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must 
be combined with the library in order to run. 
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other 
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or 
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of 
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). Each 
licensee is addressed as "you". 
A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data 
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs 
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables. 
The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work 
which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the 
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under 
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a 
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated 
straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is 
included without limitation in the term "modification".) 
"Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code means 
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated 
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation and installation of the library. 
Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from 
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based 
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for 
writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the Library does and 
what the program that uses the Library does. 
1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's 
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that 
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an 
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact 
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the 
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Library. 
You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and 
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee. 
2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion of 
it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and distribute 
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, 
provided that you also meet all of these conditions: 
a) The modified work must itself be a software library.
b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no charge to 
all third parties under the terms of this License.
d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a 
table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses the 
facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is 
invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in the 
event an application does not supply such function or table, the 
facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose 
remains meaningful. 
(For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has a 
purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the application. 
Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-supplied 
function or table used by this function must be optional: if the 
application does not supply it, the square root function must still 
compute square roots.)
These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of 
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the 
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it. 
Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest 
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to 
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or 
collective works based on the Library. 
In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library 
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of 
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under 
the scope of this License. 
3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public 
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library. To do 
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so 
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2, 
instead of to this License. (If a newer version than version 2 of the 
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify 
that version instead if you wish.) Do not make any other change in 
these notices. 
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Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for that 
copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all 
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy. 
This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of the 
Library into a program that is not a library. 
4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or derivative 
of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the 
terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany it with 
the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be 
distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium 
customarily used for software interchange. 
If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy from 
a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source 
code from the same place satisfies the requirement to distribute the 
source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the 
source along with the object code. 
5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the 
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or 
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a work, 
in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and therefore 
falls outside the scope of this License. 
However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library 
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it 
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the 
library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. Section 
6 states terms for distribution of such executables. 
When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file 
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a 
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not. 
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be 
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. The 
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law. 
If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data structure 
layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline functions 
(ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object file is 
unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative work. 
(Executables containing this object code plus portions of the Library 
will still fall under Section 6.) 
Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may 
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6. 
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, 
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself. 
6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or link 
a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a work 
containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work under 
terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit modification of 
the work for the customer's own use and reverse engineering for 
debugging such modifications. 
You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the 
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by 
this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work 
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the 
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copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference 
directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do one 
of these things: 
a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code for the Library including whatever changes were used in 
the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 above); 
and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, with the 
complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as object code 
and/or source code, so that the user can modify the Library and then 
relink to produce a modified executable containing the modified 
Library. (It is understood that the user who changes the contents of 
definitions files in the Library will not necessarily be able to 
recompile the application to use the modified definitions.)
b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the 
Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a copy 
of the library already present on the user's computer system, rather 
than copying library functions into the executable, and (2) will 
operate properly with a modified version of the library, if the user 
installs one, as long as the modified version is interface-compatible 
with the version that the work was made with.
c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give the same user the materials specified in Subsection 6a, 
above, for a charge no more than the cost of performing this 
distribution.
d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy from 
a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above 
specified materials from the same place.
e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these materials 
or that you have already sent this user a copy.
For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the 
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for 
reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, 
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is 
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major 
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on 
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies 
the executable. 
It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license 
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally 
accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you cannot 
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you 
distribute. 
7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the 
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library 
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined 
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on 
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise 
permitted, and provided that you do these two things: 
a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based 
on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. This 
must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.
b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact that 
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part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to 
find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.
8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the 
Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the 
Library is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under 
this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, 
from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance. 
9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Library or works based on it. 
10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further 
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. 
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with 
this License. 
11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent 
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), 
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or 
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not 
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this 
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you 
may not distribute the Library at all. For example, if a patent 
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by 
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then 
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to 
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library. 
If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances. 
It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing 
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot 
impose that choice. 
This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be a consequence of the rest of this License. 
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12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the 
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding 
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among 
countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates 
the limitation as if written in the body of this License. 
13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such 
new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns. 
Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Library 
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by 
the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not specify a 
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by 
the Free Software Foundation. 
14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free 
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these, 
write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is 
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free 
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our 
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status 
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing 
and reuse of software generally. 
NO WARRANTY 
15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME 
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION. 
16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGES. 
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
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License for jetty-util:jar:9.4.18.v20190429, jetty-
server:jar:9.4.18.v20190429, jetty-io:jar:9.4.18.v20190429, jetty-
webapp:jar:9.4.18.v20190429, jetty-xml:jar:9.4.18.v20190429, jetty-
continuation:jar:9.4.18.v20190429, jetty-servlet:jar:9.4.18.v20190429, 
jetty-security:jar:9.4.18.v20190429, jetty-
servlets:jar:9.4.18.v20190429, jetty-http:jar:9.4.18.v20190429, jetty-
setuid-java:jar:1.0.3
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Apache Software License - Version 2.0 - http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0 
Eclipse Public License - Version 1.0 - http://www.eclipse.org/org/
documents/epl-v10.php 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/ 
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
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that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
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then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License. 

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License. 
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
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9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
Eclipse Public License - v 1.0
THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF 
THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT’S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.
1. DEFINITIONS 
"Contribution" means: 
a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and 
documentation distributed under this Agreement, and
b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor: 
i)changes to the Program, and
ii)additions to the Program;
where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from and 
are distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by such 
Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor’s behalf. 
Contributions do not include additions to the Program which: (i) are 
separate modules of software distributed in conjunction with the 
Program under their own license agreement, and (ii) are not derivative 
works of the Program. 
"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.
"Licensed Patents " mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution 
alone or when combined with the Program. 
"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.
"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this 
Agreement, including all Contributors. 
2. GRANT OF RIGHTS 
a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright 
license to reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, 
publicly perform, distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such 
Contributor, if any, and such derivative works, in source code and 
object code form.
b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent 
license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, 
import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, in source code and object code form. This patent license shall 
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apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, at 
the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such addition 
of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the 
Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other 
combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is 
licensed hereunder. 
c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are 
provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the 
patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity. Each 
Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims brought by 
any other entity based on infringement of intellectual property rights 
or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the rights and licenses 
granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes sole responsibility 
to secure any other intellectual property rights needed, if any. For 
example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to distribute the Program, it is Recipient’s responsibility 
to acquire that license before distributing the Program.
d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has sufficient 
copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright 
license set forth in this Agreement. 
3. REQUIREMENTS 
A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under its own license agreement, provided that: 
a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; and
b) its license agreement:
i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all warranties 
and conditions, express and implied, including warranties or 
conditions of title and non-infringement, and implied warranties or 
conditions of merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose; 
ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all liability 
for damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential damages, such as lost profits; 
iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement are 
offered by that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and
iv) states that source code for the Program is available from such 
Contributor, and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable 
manner on or through a medium customarily used for software exchange.
When the Program is made available in source code form:
a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and 
b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program. 
Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the Program. 
Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent 
Recipients to identify the originator of the Contribution. 
4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION
Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with respect to end users, business partners and the 
like. While this license is intended to facilitate the commercial use 
of the Program, the Contributor who includes the Program in a 
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commercial product offering should do so in a manner which does not 
create potential liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a 
Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend 
and indemnify every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") 
against any losses, damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising 
from claims, lawsuits and other legal actions brought by a third party 
against the Indemnified Contributor to the extent caused by the acts 
or omissions of such Commercial Contributor in connection with its 
distribution of the Program in a commercial product offering. The 
obligations in this section do not apply to any claims or Losses 
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly 
notify the Commercial Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) 
allow the Commercial Contributor to control, and cooperate with the 
Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any related settlement 
negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may participate in any such 
claim at its own expense.
For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance 
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance 
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor’s responsibility 
alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to 
defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other 
Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor 
must pay those damages. 
5. NO WARRANTY
EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY 
WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY 
OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using and 
distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise of rights under this Agreement , including but not limited to 
the risks and costs of program errors, compliance with applicable 
laws, damage to or loss of data, programs or equipment, and 
unavailability or interruption of operations. 
6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY
EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING 
WITHOUT LIMITATION LOST PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING 
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR 
DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED 
HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
7. GENERAL
If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of 
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the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further 
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the 
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.
If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity 
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software or hardware) infringes such Recipient’s patent(s), then such 
Recipient’s rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of 
the date such litigation is filed. 
All Recipient’s rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this 
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of 
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient’s 
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use 
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable. 
However, Recipient’s obligations under this Agreement and any licenses 
granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive. 
Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and 
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward 
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of 
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement 
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse Foundation 
is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may assign 
the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable 
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing version number. The Program (including Contributions) 
may always be distributed subject to the version of the Agreement 
under which it was received. In addition, after a new version of the 
Agreement is published, Contributor may elect to distribute the 
Program (including its Contributions) under the new version. Except as 
expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient receives 
no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any Contributor 
under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication, estoppel or 
otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted under this 
Agreement are reserved.
This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and 
the intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No 
party to this Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement 
more than one year after the cause of action arose. Each party waives 
its rights to a jury trial in any resulting litigation. 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

Codehaus - Jettison 1.4.0

Copyright 2006 Envoi Solutions LLC
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Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.
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      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
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      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
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          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
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License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "{}"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright {yyyy} {name of copyright owner}

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
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implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

FasterXML, LLC - jackson-annotations 2.9.5

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).
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      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
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   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
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          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
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      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
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Free Software Foundation Inc. - ipset-libs 6.38-3

For third party technology that you receive from Oracle in binary form 
which is licensed under an open source license that gives you the 
right to receive the source code for that binary, you can obtain a 
copy of the applicable source code from this page. If the source code 
for the technology was not provided to you with the binary, you can 
also receive a copy of the source code on physical media by submitting 
a written request to:

    Oracle America, Inc.
    Attn: Associate General Counsel
    Development and Engineering Legal
    500 Oracle Parkway, 10th Floor
    Redwood Shores, CA 94065

Or, you may send an email to Oracle using this form. Your request 
should include:

    The name of the component or binary file(s) for which you are 
requesting the source code
    The name and version number of the Oracle product
    The date you received the Oracle product
    Your name
    Your company name (if applicable)
    Your return mailing address and email
    A telephone number in the event we need to reach you.

We may charge you a fee to cover the cost of physical media and 
processing. Your request must be sent (i) within three (3) years of 
the date you received the Oracle product that included the component 
or binary file(s) that are the subject of your request, or (ii) in the 
case of code licensed under the GPL v3, for as long as Oracle offers 
spare parts or customer support for that product model.

 GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
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Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
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means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
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sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
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access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
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generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
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WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.<
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.
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    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year  name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon<, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General
Public License instead of this License.

142



Igor Sysoev - Nginx 1.16.0

From http://nginx.org/LICENSE

/* 
 * Copyright (C) 2002-2019 Igor Sysoev
 * Copyright (C) 2011-2019 Nginx, Inc.
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 */
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Internet Systems Consortium - Berkeley Internet
Name Domain server and utilities (BIND)
bind-9.9.4-74

Copyright (C) 2004-2013  Internet Systems Consortium, Inc. ("ISC")
Copyright (C) 1996-2003  Internet Software Consortium.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and/or distribute this software for 
any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above
copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND ISC DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH
REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY
AND FITNESS.  IN NO EVENT SHALL ISC BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT,
INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING 
FROM
LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
NEGLIGENCE
OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE 
OR
PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

$Id: COPYRIGHT,v 1.19 2012/01/03 23:46:59 tbox Exp $

        Portions of this code release fall under one or more of the
        following Copyright notices.  Please see individual source
        files for details.

        For binary releases also see: OpenSSL-LICENSE.

Copyright (C) 1996-2001  Nominum, Inc.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above
copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND NOMINUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES
WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL NOMINUM BE LIABLE FOR
ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
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------

Copyright (C) 1995-2000 by Network Associates, Inc.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and/or distribute this software for 
any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above
copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND ISC AND NETWORK ASSOCIATES 
DISCLAIMS
ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS.  IN NO EVENT SHALL ISC BE 
LIABLE
FOR ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY 
DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT 
OF OR
IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Copyright (C) 2002 Stichting NLnet, Netherlands, stichting@nlnet.nl.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the
above copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all
copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND STICHTING NLNET
DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL
STICHTING NLNET BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS
OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE
OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE
USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

The development of Dynamically Loadable Zones (DLZ) for Bind 9 was
conceived and contributed by Rob Butler.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the
above copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all
copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND ROB BUTLER
DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL
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ROB BUTLER BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS
OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE
OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE
USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Copyright (c) 1987, 1990, 1993, 1994
     The Regents of the University of California.  All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
   must display the following acknowledgement:
     This product includes software developed by the University of
     California, Berkeley and its contributors.
4. Neither the name of the University nor the names of its contributors
   may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software
   without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE REGENTS AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE REGENTS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------
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Copyright (C) The Internet Society 2005.  This version of
this module is part of RFC 4178; see the RFC itself for
full legal notices.

(The above copyright notice is per RFC 3978 5.6 (a), q.v.)

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Copyright (c) 2004 Masarykova universita
(Masaryk University, Brno, Czech Republic)
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
   this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the University nor the names of its 
contributors may
   be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software
   without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------
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Copyright (c) 1997 - 2003 Kungliga Tekniska Högskolan
(Royal Institute of Technology, Stockholm, Sweden).
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the Institute nor the names of its contributors
   may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software
   without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE INSTITUTE AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE INSTITUTE OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Copyright (c) 1998 Doug Rabson
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
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   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Copyright ((c)) 2002, Rice University
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
    copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
    disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
    with the distribution.

    * Neither the name of Rice University (RICE) nor the names of its
    contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived
    from this software without specific prior written permission.

This software is provided by RICE and the contributors on an "as is"
basis, without any representations or warranties of any kind, express
or implied including, but not limited to, representations or
warranties of non-infringement, merchantability or fitness for a
particular purpose. In no event shall RICE or contributors be liable
for any direct, indirect, incidental, special, exemplary, or
consequential damages (including, but not limited to, procurement of
substitute goods or services; loss of use, data, or profits; or
business interruption) however caused and on any theory of liability,
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whether in contract, strict liability, or tort (including negligence
or otherwise) arising in any way out of the use of this software, even
if advised of the possibility of such damage.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Copyright (c) 1993 by Digital Equipment Corporation.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above
copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies, and 
that
the name of Digital Equipment Corporation not be used in advertising or
publicity pertaining to distribution of the document or software 
without
specific, written prior permission.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND DIGITAL EQUIPMENT CORP. DISCLAIMS 
ALL
WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS.   IN NO EVENT SHALL DIGITAL EQUIPMENT
CORPORATION BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR
PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS
ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF 
THIS
SOFTWARE.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Copyright 2000 Aaron D. Gifford.  All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of 
contributors
   may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software
   without specific prior written permission.
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THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR(S) AND CONTRIBUTOR(S) ``AS 
IS'' AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR(S) OR CONTRIBUTOR(S) BE 
LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Copyright (c) 1998 Doug Rabson.
Copyright (c) 2001 Jake Burkholder.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Copyright (C) 1995, 1996, 1997, and 1998 WIDE Project.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. Neither the name of the project nor the names of its contributors
   may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software
   without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE PROJECT AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE PROJECT OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Copyright (c) 1999-2000 by Nortel Networks Corporation

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above
copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND NORTEL NETWORKS DISCLAIMS
ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL NORTEL NETWORKS
BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS,
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WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION,
ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS
SOFTWARE.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Copyright (c) 2000-2002 Japan Network Information Center.  All rights 
reserved.

By using this file, you agree to the terms and conditions set forth 
bellow.

                        LICENSE TERMS AND CONDITIONS

The following License Terms and Conditions apply, unless a different
license is obtained from Japan Network Information Center ("JPNIC"),
a Japanese association, Kokusai-Kougyou-Kanda Bldg 6F, 2-3-4 Uchi-
Kanda,
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 101-0047, Japan.

1. Use, Modification and Redistribution (including distribution of any
   modified or derived work) in source and/or binary forms is permitted
   under this License Terms and Conditions.

2. Redistribution of source code must retain the copyright notices as 
they
   appear in each source code file, this License Terms and Conditions.

3. Redistribution in binary form must reproduce the Copyright Notice,
   this License Terms and Conditions, in the documentation and/or other
   materials provided with the distribution.  For the purposes of 
binary
   distribution the "Copyright Notice" refers to the following 
language:
   "Copyright (c) 2000-2002 Japan Network Information Center.  All 
rights
   reserved."

4. The name of JPNIC may not be used to endorse or promote products
   derived from this Software without specific prior written approval 
of
   JPNIC.

5. Disclaimer/Limitation of Liability: THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY 
JPNIC
   "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
   LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS 
FOR A
   PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL JPNIC BE 
LIABLE
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   FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
   CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
   SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR
   BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY,
   WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING 
NEGLIGENCE OR
   OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN 
IF
   ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------
Copyright (C) 2004  Nominet, Ltd.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above
copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND NOMINET DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES 
WITH
REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY
AND FITNESS.  IN NO EVENT SHALL ISC BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT,
INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING 
FROM
LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
NEGLIGENCE
OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE 
OR
PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Portions Copyright RSA Security Inc.

License to copy and use this software is granted provided that it is
identified as "RSA Security Inc. PKCS #11 Cryptographic Token Interface
(Cryptoki)" in all material mentioning or referencing this software.

License is also granted to make and use derivative works provided that
such works are identified as "derived from the RSA Security Inc. PKCS 
#11
Cryptographic Token Interface (Cryptoki)" in all material mentioning or
referencing the derived work.

RSA Security Inc. makes no representations concerning either the
merchantability of this software or the suitability of this software 
for
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any particular purpose. It is provided "as is" without express or 
implied
warranty of any kind.

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Copyright (c) 1996, David Mazieres <dm@uun.org>
Copyright (c) 2008, Damien Miller <djm@openbsd.org>
Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above
copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL 
WARRANTIES
WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR
ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF
OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Copyright (c) 2000-2001 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
   the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
   distribution.

3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
   software must display the following acknowledgment:
   "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
   for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.OpenSSL.org/)"

4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be used 
to
   endorse or promote products derived from this software without
   prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
   licensing@OpenSSL.org.
5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
   nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
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   permission of the OpenSSL Project.

6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
   acknowledgment:
   "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
   for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.OpenSSL.org/)"

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------

Copyright (C) 2008-2011  Red Hat, Inc.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and/or distribute this software for 
any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above
copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND Red Hat DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES 
WITH
REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY
AND FITNESS.  IN NO EVENT SHALL Red Hat BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, 
DIRECT,
INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING 
FROM
LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
NEGLIGENCE
OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE 
OR
PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

-------------------------------------------------------------------
Fourth-party components covered by Apache 2.0 license:
https://github.com/openssl/openssl/blob/master/LICENSE
- openssl-devel-1.0.2k-16.0.1.el7.x86_64
- openssl-1.0.2k-16.0.1.el7.x86_64

                                 Apache License
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                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        https://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
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remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
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      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
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      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
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      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

________________________________________________________________

Fourth-party components covered by MIT license:
https://github.com/json-c/json-c/blob/master/COPYING
- json-c-devel-0.11-4.el7_0.x86_64
- json-c-0.11-4.el7_0.x86_64

Copyright (c) 2009-2012 Eric Haszlakiewicz

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

----------------------------------------------------------------
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Copyright (c) 2004, 2005 Metaparadigm Pte Ltd

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

Internet Systems Consortium - Berkeley Internet
Name Domain server and utilities (BIND)
bind-9.11.4-9.P2

Berkeley Internet Name Domain server and utilities (BIND) License 
available as part of Oracle Linux distribution:

Mozilla Public 
License, version 2.0

1. Definitions

1.1. "Contributor"

     means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes 
to the
     creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"
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     means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) 
used by a
     Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"

     means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"

     means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached the
     notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code 
Form, and
     Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including 
portions
     thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
     means

     a. that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described 
in
        Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

     b. that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the 
terms of
        a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"

     means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"

     means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, 
in a
     separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"

     means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"

     means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, 
whether
     at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all of 
the
     rights conveyed by this License.
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1.10. "Modifications"

     means any of the following:

     a. any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered 
Software; or

     b. any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered 
Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor

      means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
      process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
      Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the 
License,
      by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, 
import,
      or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor 
Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"

      means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the 
GNU Lesser
      General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General 
Public
      License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"

      means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")

      means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under 
this
      License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that 
controls, is
      controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes 
of this
      definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, 
to cause
      the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or
      otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of 
the
      outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.
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2. License Grants and Conditions

2.1. Grants

     Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
     non-exclusive license:

     a. under intellectual property rights (other than patent or 
trademark)
        Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make 
available,
        modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
        Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with 
Modifications, or
        as part of a Larger Work; and

     b. under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, 
offer for
        sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
        Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

     The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any 
Contribution
     become effective for each Contribution on the date the 
Contributor first
     distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

     The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights 
granted under
     this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the
     distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
     Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a
     Contributor:

     a. for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered 
Software; or

     b. for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
party's
        modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of 
its
        Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
        Version); or

     c. under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the 
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absence of
        its Contributions.

     This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
     or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply 
with
     the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

     No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice 
to
     distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
     License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary 
License (if
     permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

     Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
     Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient 
rights to
     grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

     This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
     applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
     equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

     Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses 
granted in
     Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

     All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, 
including any
     Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be 
under
     the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source
     Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
     License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may 
not
     attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source 
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Code
     Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

     If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

     a. such Covered Software must also be made available in Source 
Code Form,
        as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of 
the
        Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code 
Form by
        reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than 
the cost
        of distribution to the recipient; and

     b. You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
        License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that 
the
        license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or 
alter the
        recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

     You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your 
choice,
     provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License for
     the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of 
Covered
     Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, 
and the
     Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
     License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered 
Software
     under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the 
recipient of
     the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the 
Covered
     Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
     License(s).

3.4. Notices

     You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
     (including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of 
warranty, or
     limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form 
of the
     Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices 
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to the
     extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

     You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, 
support,
     indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of 
Covered
     Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not 
on
     behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that 
any
     such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered by
     You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor 
for any
     liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
     indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
     disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to 
any
     jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation

   If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this 
License
   with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute,
   judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the 
terms of
   this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the
   limitations and the code they affect. Such description must be 
placed in a
   text file included with all distributions of the Covered Software 
under
   this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute or 
regulation,
   such description must be sufficiently detailed for a recipient of 
ordinary
   skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically if You
     fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become 
compliant,
     then the rights granted under this License from a particular 
Contributor
     are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such 
Contributor
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     explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an 
ongoing
     basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the non-
compliance by
     some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have come back 
into
     compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular Contributor 
are
     reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor notifies You 
of the
     non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is the first time 
You have
     received notice of non-compliance with this License from such
     Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after Your 
receipt
     of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
     infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
     counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor 
Version
     directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights 
granted to
     You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under 
Section
     2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all 
end user
     license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which 
have been
     validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License 
prior to
     termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty

   Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" basis,
   without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or 
statutory,
   including, without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software 
is free
   of defects, merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-
infringing.
   The entire risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered 
Software
   is with You. Should any Covered Software prove defective in any 
respect,
   You (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary 
servicing,
   repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an 
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essential
   part of this License. No use of  any Covered Software is authorized 
under
   this License except under this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability

   Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
   negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or 
anyone who
   distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You 
for any
   direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any
   character including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, 
loss of
   goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any 
and all
   other commercial damages or losses, even if such party shall have 
been
   informed of the possibility of such damages. This limitation of 
liability
   shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury resulting 
from
   such party's negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such
   limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or 
limitation of
   incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and 
limitation may
   not apply to You.

8. Litigation

   Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts
   of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place 
of
   business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
   jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. 
Nothing
   in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring cross-
claims or
   counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous

   This License represents the complete agreement concerning the 
subject
   matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
   unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
   necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which 
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provides that
   the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter 
shall not
   be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License

10.1. New Versions

      Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
      10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or
      publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given 
a
      distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

      You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the 
version
      of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
      or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the 
license
      steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

      If you create software not governed by this License, and you 
want to
      create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
      modified version of this License if you rename the license and 
remove
      any references to the name of the license steward (except to 
note that
      such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
      Licenses If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is
      Incompatible With Secondary Licenses under the terms of this 
version of
      the License, the notice described in Exhibit B of this License 
must be
      attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

      This Source Code Form is subject to the
      terms of the Mozilla Public License, v.
      2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not
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      distributed with this file, You can
      obtain one at
      http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file,
then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a
relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such 
a
notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice

      This Source Code Form is "Incompatible
      With Secondary Licenses", as defined by
      the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

-------------------------------------------------------------
- openssl-devel-1.0.2k-16.0.1.el7.x86_64
- openssl-1.0.2k-16.0.1.el7.x86_64

/* ====================================================================
 * Copyright (c) 1998-2019 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
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 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ====================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 */

 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------

/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.
 *
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long 
as
 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
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 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the 
library
 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 *
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
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simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
 */

________________________________________________________________

Fourth-party components covered by MIT license:
https://github.com/json-c/json-c/blob/master/COPYING
- json-c-devel-0.11-4.el7_0.x86_64
- json-c-0.11-4.el7_0.x86_64

Copyright (c) 2009-2012 Eric Haszlakiewicz

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

libcap-devel-2.22.9.el7.x86_64

Unless otherwise *explicitly* stated, the following text describes the
licensed conditions under which the contents of this libcap release
may be used and distributed:

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms of libcap, with
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following
conditions are met:
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1. Redistributions of source code must retain any existing copyright
   notice, and this entire permission notice in its entirety,
   including the disclaimer of warranties.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce all prior and current
   copyright notices, this list of conditions, and the following
   disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
   with the distribution.

3. The name of any author may not be used to endorse or promote
   products derived from this software without their specific prior
   written permission.

ALTERNATIVELY, this product may be distributed under the terms of the
GNU General Public License (v2.0 - see below), in which case the
provisions of the GNU GPL are required INSTEAD OF the above
restrictions.  

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR(S) BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS
OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--

-------------------------
Full text of gpl-2.0.txt:
-------------------------

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
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using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:

177



that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you

178



distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
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distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed

180



through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
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OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C)   

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
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    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

------------------------------------------------
python-devel-2.7.5-77.0.1.el7_6.x86_64 
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PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that PSF's
License Agreement and PSF's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006 Python Software Foundation; All 
Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python alone or in any derivative version 
prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.
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BEOPEN.COM LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 2.0
-------------------------------------------

BEOPEN PYTHON OPEN SOURCE LICENSE AGREEMENT VERSION 1

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between BeOpen.com ("BeOpen"), having an
office at 160 Saratoga Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95051, and the
Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using
this software in source or binary form and its associated
documentation ("the Software").

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this BeOpen Python License
Agreement, BeOpen hereby grants Licensee a non-exclusive,
royalty-free, world-wide license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform
and/or display publicly, prepare derivative works, distribute, and
otherwise use the Software alone or in any derivative version,
provided, however, that the BeOpen Python License is retained in the
Software, alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.

3. BeOpen is making the Software available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  BEOPEN MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, BEOPEN MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

4. BEOPEN SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF THE
SOFTWARE FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS
AS A RESULT OF USING, MODIFYING OR DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE, OR ANY
DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

5. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

6. This License Agreement shall be governed by and interpreted in all
respects by the law of the State of California, excluding conflict of
law provisions.  Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to
create any relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture
between BeOpen and Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant
permission to use BeOpen trademarks or trade names in a trademark
sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or any
third party.  As an exception, the "BeOpen Python" logos available at
http://www.pythonlabs.com/logos.html may be used according to the
permissions granted on that web page.

7. By copying, installing or otherwise using the software, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

CNRI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 1.6.1
---------------------------------------

185



1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Corporation for National
Research Initiatives, having an office at 1895 Preston White Drive,
Reston, VA 20191 ("CNRI"), and the Individual or Organization
("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using Python 1.6.1 software in
source or binary form and its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, CNRI
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python 1.6.1
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that CNRI's
License Agreement and CNRI's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
1995-2001 Corporation for National Research Initiatives; All Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python 1.6.1 alone or in any derivative
version prepared by Licensee.  Alternately, in lieu of CNRI's License
Agreement, Licensee may substitute the following text (omitting the
quotes): "Python 1.6.1 is made available subject to the terms and
conditions in CNRI's License Agreement.  This Agreement together with
Python 1.6.1 may be located on the Internet using the following
unique, persistent identifier (known as a handle): 1895.22/1013.  This
Agreement may also be obtained from a proxy server on the Internet
using the following URL: http://hdl.handle.net/1895.22/1013".

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python 1.6.1 or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python 1.6.1.

4. CNRI is making Python 1.6.1 available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  CNRI MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, CNRI MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON 1.6.1 WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. CNRI SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
1.6.1 FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 1.6.1,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. This License Agreement shall be governed by the federal
intellectual property law of the United States, including without
limitation the federal copyright law, and, to the extent such
U.S. federal law does not apply, by the law of the Commonwealth of
Virginia, excluding Virginia's conflict of law provisions.
Notwithstanding the foregoing, with regard to derivative works based
on Python 1.6.1 that incorporate non-separable material that was
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previously distributed under the GNU General Public License (GPL), the
law of the Commonwealth of Virginia shall govern this License
Agreement only as to issues arising under or with respect to
Paragraphs 4, 5, and 7 of this License Agreement.  Nothing in this
License Agreement shall be deemed to create any relationship of
agency, partnership, or joint venture between CNRI and Licensee.  This
License Agreement does not grant permission to use CNRI trademarks or
trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote products or
services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By clicking on the "ACCEPT" button where indicated, or by copying,
installing or otherwise using Python 1.6.1, Licensee agrees to be
bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

        ACCEPT

CWI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 0.9.0 THROUGH 1.2
--------------------------------------------------

Copyright (c) 1991 - 1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Amsterdam,
The Netherlands.  All rights reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that
both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
supporting documentation, and that the name of Stichting Mathematisch
Centrum or CWI not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
distribution of the software without specific, written prior
permission.

STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM BE LIABLE
FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Linux Foundation - iproute2 4.16

For third party technology that you receive from Oracle in binary form 
which is licensed under an open source license that gives you the 
right to receive the source code for that binary, you can obtain a 
copy of the applicable source code from this page. If the source code 
for the technology was not provided to you with the binary, you can 
also receive a copy of the source code on physical media by submitting 
a written request to:
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    Oracle America, Inc.
    Attn: Associate General Counsel
    Development and Engineering Legal
    500 Oracle Parkway, 10th Floor
    Redwood Shores, CA 94065

Or, you may send an email to Oracle using this form. Your request 
should include:

    The name of the component or binary file(s) for which you are 
requesting the source code
    The name and version number of the Oracle product
    The date you received the Oracle product
    Your name
    Your company name (if applicable)
    Your return mailing address and email
    A telephone number in the event we need to reach you.

We may charge you a fee to cover the cost of physical media and 
processing. Your request must be sent (i) within three (3) years of 
the date you received the Oracle product that included the component 
or binary file(s) that are the subject of your request, or (ii) in the 
case of code licensed under the GPL v3, for as long as Oracle offers 
spare parts or customer support for that product model.
________

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                       51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
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in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
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Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
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collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
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parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
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certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
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REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

openssl.org - OpenSSL 1.0.2k-16.0.1

LICENSE ISSUES
  ==============

  The OpenSSL toolkit stays under a dual license, i.e. both the 
conditions of
  the OpenSSL License and the original SSLeay license apply to the 
toolkit.
  See below for the actual license texts. Actually both licenses are 
BSD-style
  Open Source licenses. In case of any license issues related to 
OpenSSL
  please contact openssl-core@openssl.org.

  OpenSSL License
  ---------------

/* ====================================================================
 * Copyright (c) 1998-2016 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
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 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ====================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 */

 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------

/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.
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 *
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long 
as
 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the 
library
 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
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CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 *
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
 */

OpenVPN Inc. - OpenVPN 2.4.7

For third party technology that you receive from Oracle in binary form 
which is licensed under an open source license that gives you the 
right to receive the source code for that binary, you can obtain a 
copy of the applicable source code from this page. If the source code 
for the technology was not provided to you with the binary, you can 
also receive a copy of the source code on physical media by submitting 
a written request to:

    Oracle America, Inc.
    Attn: Associate General Counsel
    Development and Engineering Legal
    500 Oracle Parkway, 10th Floor
    Redwood Shores, CA 94065

Or, you may send an email to Oracle using this form. Your request 
should include:

    The name of the component or binary file(s) for which you are 
requesting the source code
    The name and version number of the Oracle product
    The date you received the Oracle product
    Your name
    Your company name (if applicable)
    Your return mailing address and email
    A telephone number in the event we need to reach you.

We may charge you a fee to cover the cost of physical media and 
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processing. Your request must be sent (i) within three (3) years of 
the date you received the Oracle product that included the component 
or binary file(s) that are the subject of your request, or (ii) in the 
case of code licensed under the GPL v3, for as long as Oracle offers 
spare parts or customer support for that product model.
OpenVPN (TM) -- An Open Source VPN daemon

Copyright (C) 2002-2018 OpenVPN Inc <sales@openvpn.net>

This distribution contains multiple components, some
of which fall under different licenses.  By using OpenVPN
or any of the bundled components enumerated below, you
agree to be bound by the conditions of the license for
each respective component.

OpenVPN trademark
-----------------

  "OpenVPN" is a trademark of OpenVPN Inc

OpenVPN license:
----------------

  OpenVPN is distributed under the GPL license version 2 (see Below).

  Special exception for linking OpenVPN with OpenSSL:

  In addition, as a special exception, OpenVPN Inc gives
  permission to link the code of this program with the OpenSSL
  library (or with modified versions of OpenSSL that use the same
  license as OpenSSL), and distribute linked combinations including
  the two.  You must obey the GNU General Public License in all
  respects for all of the code used other than OpenSSL.  If you modify
  this file, you may extend this exception to your version of the
  file, but you are not obligated to do so.  If you do not wish to
  do so, delete this exception statement from your version.

LZO license:
------------

  LZO is Copyright (C) Markus F.X.J. Oberhumer,
  and is licensed under the GPL.

  Special exception for linking OpenVPN with both OpenSSL and LZO:

  Hereby I grant a special exception to the OpenVPN project 
  (http://openvpn.net/) to link the LZO library with 
  the OpenSSL library (http://www.openssl.org).
 
  Markus F.X.J. Oberhumer
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TAP-Win32/TAP-Win64 Driver license:
-----------------------------------

  This device driver was inspired by the CIPE-Win32 driver by
  Damion K. Wilson.

  The source and object code of the TAP-Win32/TAP-Win64 driver
  is Copyright (C) 2002-2018 OpenVPN Inc, and is released under
  the GPL version 2.

Windows DDK Samples:
--------------------

  The Windows binary distribution includes devcon.exe, a
  Microsoft DDK sample which is redistributed under the terms
  of the DDK EULA.

NSIS License:
-------------

  Copyright (C) 2002-2003 Joost Verburg

  This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied
  warranty. In no event will the authors be held liable for any damages
  arising from the use of this software.

  Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose,
  including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute
  it freely, subject to the following restrictions:

  1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; 
     you must not claim that you wrote the original software.
     If you use this software in a product, an acknowledgment in the
     product documentation would be appreciated but is not required.
  2. Altered versions must be plainly marked as such,
     and must not be misrepresented as being the original software.
  3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any distribution.

OpenSSL License:
----------------

  The OpenSSL toolkit stays under a dual license, i.e. both the 
conditions of
  the OpenSSL License and the original SSLeay license apply to the 
toolkit.
  See below for the actual license texts. Actually both licenses are 
BSD-style
  Open Source licenses. In case of any license issues related to 
OpenSSL
  please contact openssl-core@openssl.org.

/* ====================================================================
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 * Copyright (c) 1998-2003 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer. 
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ====================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
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 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------

/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.
 * 
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long 
as
 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 * 
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 * 
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the 
library
 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from 
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
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 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 * 
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 * 
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
 */

GNU Public License (GPL)
------------------------

  OpenVPN, LZO, and the TAP-Win32 distributions are
  licensed under the GPL version 2 (see COPYRIGHT.GPL).

  In the Windows binary distribution of OpenVPN, the
GPL is reproduced below.

4th party dependencies:
o   easy-rsa
o   libpkcs11-helper1
o   libccid
o   opensc
o   opensc-pkcs11
o   libpcsclite1
o   pcscd
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============================
==== 4th Party Depency Licenses       ====
============================

====  easy-rsa     ====
GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
Version 2, June 1991
Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
Preamble
The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users. This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it. (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.) You can apply it to
your programs, too.
When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.
To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.
We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.
Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.
Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.
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The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.
GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".
Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.
1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.
You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.
2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:
a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
parties under the terms of this License.
c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
License. (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
the Program is not required to print an announcement.)
These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
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sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.
Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.
In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.
3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:
a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,
b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
customarily used for software interchange; or,
c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
to distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is
allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
received the program in object code or executable form with such
an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)
The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.
If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.
4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
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this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.
5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.
6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.
7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.
If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.
It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.
This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.
8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.
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9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions
of the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.
Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.
10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.
NO WARRANTY
11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
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PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs
If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.
To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.
<one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it does.>
Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>
This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
(at your option) any later version.
This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the
GNU General Public License for more details.
You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along
with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.
Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.
If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:
Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type `show 
w'.
This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.
The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License. Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.
You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:
Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the program
`Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.
<signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
Ty Coon, President of Vice
This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may
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consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

Mktemp is distributed under the following ISC-style license:
Copyright (c) 1996-1997, 2000-2001, 2008, 2010
Todd C. Miller <Todd.Miller@courtesan.com>
Copyright (c) 1996, David Mazieres <dm@uun.org>
Copyright (c) 2008, Damien Miller <djm@openbsd.org>
Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above
copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.
THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL 
WARRANTIES
WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR
ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF
OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.
From https://www.mktemp.org/mktemp/license.html

============================
====    libpkcs11-helper1   ====

pkcs11-helper License

Copyright (c) 2005-2018 Alon Bar-Lev <alon.barlev@gmail.com>

This software is available to you under a choice of one of two
licenses.  You may choose to be licensed under the terms of the GNU
General Public License (GPL) Version 2, or the BSD license.

GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2
===========================================
This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the terms of the GNU General Public License version 2
as published by the Free Software Foundation.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
along with this program (see the file COPYING.GPL included with this
distribution); if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.
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BSD License
============
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

   o Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
     this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   o Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
   o Neither the name of the Alon Bar-Lev nor the names of its
     contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
     this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Packeging License

RPM
Copyright (c) 2006-2007 Eddy Nigg

Debian
Copyright (c) 2007 Sandro Wefel

m4 Macros License

autoconf/automake
Copyright (C) 2002, 2003 Free Software Foundation, Inc.

pkg.m4
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Copyright © 2004 Scott James Remnant <scott@netsplit.com>.
AX_CPP_VARARG*
Copyright (c) James Yonan <jim@yonan.net>
Copyright (c) Matthias Andree <matthias.andree@web.de>

pkcs11.h License
Copyright 2006, 2007 g10 Code GmbH
Copyright 2006 Andreas Jellinghaus

OpenSSL License (Optional component, parsing certificates, engine)

This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.OpenSSL.org/)

This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
(eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).

GnuTLS License (Optional component, for a complete GPLed license, 
replaces OpenSSL)

Copyright (C) 2000, 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005 Nikos Mavroyanopoulos
See the end for copying conditions.

The copyright holder for Gnutls is Free Software Foundation,
Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301,
USA.

NSS License (Optional component, parsing certificates, engine)

The Original Code is Mozilla Communicator client code, released
March 31, 1998.

The Initial Developer of the Original Code is Netscape
Communications Corporation. Portions created by Netscape are
Copyright (C) 1998-1999 Netscape Communications Corporation. All
Rights Reserved.

Doxygen License (Optional component, documentation)

Copyright © 1997-2006 by Dimitri van Heesch.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and
its documentation under the terms of the GNU General Public License
is hereby granted. No representations are made about the suitability
of this software for any purpose. It is provided "as is" without 
express
or implied warranty. See the GNU General Public License for more 
details. 

Documents produced by doxygen are derivative works derived
from the input used in their production; they are not affected by this
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license.

============================
====    libccid   =====
License  : GNU General Public License v2.0 or later

View History
 Home Page for License
GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE

Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301, USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is 
intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--
to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General 
Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's 
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. 
(Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU 
Lesser General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your 
programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you 
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for 
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it 
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it 
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. 
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that 
you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their 
rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and 
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, 
distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain 
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that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free 
software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the 
original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect 
on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free 
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the 
program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any 
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a 
notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, 
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" 
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: 
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, 
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another 
language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in 
the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program 
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program 
(independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that 
is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source 
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously 
and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice 
and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to 
this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other 
recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and 
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of 
it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute 
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, 
provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
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b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in 
whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part 
thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties 
under the terms of this License.
c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively when 
run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive use 
in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement 
including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is 
no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that 
users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling 
the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the 
Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an 
announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print 
an announcement.)
These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of 
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the 
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest 
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to 
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or 
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program 
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of 
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under 
the scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of 
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 
and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,
b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, 
to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of 
physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable 
copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the 
terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for 
software interchange; or,
c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to 
distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed 
only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the 
program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in 
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accord with Subsection b above.)
The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a 
special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise 
to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and 
will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this 
License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such 
parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to 
these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further 
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. 
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to 
this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent 
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), 
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or 
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not 
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this 
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you 
may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent 
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by 
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all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then 
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to 
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing 
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot 
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the 
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License 
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding 
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among 
countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates 
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program 
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by 
the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a 
version number of this License, you may choose any version ever 
published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free 
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the 
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.
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NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME 
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest 
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it 
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to 
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively 
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

one line to give the program's name and an idea of what it does.
Copyright (C) yyyy name of author

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License
as published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2
of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the
GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
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Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1301, USA.
Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this 
when it starts in an interactive mode:

Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details
type `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome
to redistribute it under certain conditions; type `show c'
for details.
The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show 
c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your 
program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, 
if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright
interest in the program `Gnomovision'
(which makes passes at compilers) written
by James Hacker.

signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989
Ty Coon, President of Vice
This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, 
you may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary 
applications with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the 
GNU Lesser General Public License instead of this License.

Read more about this license at http://www.gnu.org/licenses/
gpl-2.0.html

============================
====    opensc and opensc-pkcs11====

GNU Lesser General Public License version 2.1

License steward: Free Software Foundation
SPDX short identifier: LGPL-2.1

Further resources on LGPL-2.1
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GNU Lesser General Public License
Version 2.1, February 1999

Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 59 Temple 
Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA Everyone is permitted to 
copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but 
changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL. It also counts 
as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence 
the version number 2.1.]

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public Licenses 
are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free 
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some 
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the 
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You 
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether 
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better 
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use, 
not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get 
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of 
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do 
these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis 
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave 
you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source 
code. If you link other code with the library, you must provide 
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them 
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling 
it. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the 
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal 
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.
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To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that there 
is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is modified 
by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know that what 
they have is not the original version, so that the original author's 
reputation will not be affected by problems that might be introduced 
by others.

Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of 
any free program. We wish to make sure that a company cannot 
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a 
restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that 
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be 
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary GNU General Public License. This license, the GNU Lesser 
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and 
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License. We use 
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those 
libraries into non-free programs.

When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using a 
shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a 
combined work, a derivative of the original library. The ordinary 
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the 
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom. The Lesser General 
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with 
the library.

We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it 
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General 
Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less 
of an advantage over competing non-free programs. These disadvantages 
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many 
libraries. However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain 
special circumstances.

For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to 
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free programs must 
be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free 
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this 
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free 
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free 
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of 
free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in non-
free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU operating 
system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating system.
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Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the 
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is 
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run 
that program using a modified version of the Library.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a 
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The 
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must 
be combined with the library in order to run.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other 
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or 
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of 
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). Each 
licensee is addressed as "you".

A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data 
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs 
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work 
which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the 
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under 
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a 
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated 
straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is 
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

"Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code means 
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated 
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation and installation of the library.

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from 
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based 
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for 
writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the Library does and 
what the program that uses the Library does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's 
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that 
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an 
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact 
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the Library.
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You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and 
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion of 
it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and distribute 
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, 
provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no charge to 
all third parties under the terms of this License.

d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a 
table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses the 
facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is 
invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in the 
event an application does not supply such function or table, the 
facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose 
remains meaningful.

(For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has a 
purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the application. 
Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-supplied 
function or table used by this function must be optional: if the 
application does not supply it, the square root function must still 
compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of 
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the 
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest 
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to 
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or 
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library 
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of 
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under 
the scope of this License.
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3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public 
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library. To do 
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so 
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2, 
instead of to this License. (If a newer version than version 2 of the 
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify 
that version instead if you wish.) Do not make any other change in 
these notices.

Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for that 
copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all 
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of the 
Library into a program that is not a library.

4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or derivative 
of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the 
terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany it with 
the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be 
distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium 
customarily used for software interchange.

If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy from 
a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source 
code from the same place satisfies the requirement to distribute the 
source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the 
source along with the object code.

5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the 
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or 
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a work, 
in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and therefore 
falls outside the scope of this License.

However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library 
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it 
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the 
library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. Section 
6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file 
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a 
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not. 
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be 
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. The 
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data structure 
layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline functions 
(ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object file is 
unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative work. 
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(Executables containing this object code plus portions of the Library 
will still fall under Section 6.)

Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may 
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6. 
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, 
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or link 
a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a work 
containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work under 
terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit modification of 
the work for the customer's own use and reverse engineering for 
debugging such modifications.

You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the 
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by 
this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work 
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the 
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference 
directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do one 
of these things:

a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code for the Library including whatever changes were used in 
the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 above); 
and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, with the 
complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as object code 
and/or source code, so that the user can modify the Library and then 
relink to produce a modified executable containing the modified 
Library. (It is understood that the user who changes the contents of 
definitions files in the Library will not necessarily be able to 
recompile the application to use the modified definitions.)

b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the 
Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a copy 
of the library already present on the user's computer system, rather 
than copying library functions into the executable, and (2) will 
operate properly with a modified version of the library, if the user 
installs one, as long as the modified version is interface-compatible 
with the version that the work was made with.

c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give the same user the materials specified in Subsection 6a, 
above, for a charge no more than the cost of performing this 
distribution.

d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy from 
a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above 
specified materials from the same place.

e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these materials 
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or that you have already sent this user a copy.

For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the 
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for 
reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, 
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is 
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major 
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on 
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies 
the executable.

It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license 
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally 
accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you cannot 
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you 
distribute.

7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the 
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library 
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined 
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on 
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise 
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based 
on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. This 
must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.

b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact that 
part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to 
find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the 
Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the 
Library is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under 
this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, 
from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance.

9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Library or works based on it.

10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library 
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subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further 
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. 
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with 
this License.

11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent 
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), 
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or 
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not 
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this 
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you 
may not distribute the Library at all. For example, if a patent 
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by 
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then 
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to 
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing 
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot 
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the 
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding 
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among 
countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates 
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such 
new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Library 
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
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"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by 
the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not specify a 
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by 
the Free Software Foundation.

14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free 
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these, 
write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is 
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free 
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our 
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status 
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing 
and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME 
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest 
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that 
everyone can redistribute and change. You can do so by permitting 
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the ordinary General Public License).

 

To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library. It 
is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
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effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

<one line to give the library's name and an idea of what it does.> 
Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>

This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify 
it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.

This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but 
WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
Lesser General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, 
if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the library 
`Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James Random Hacker.

signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1990
Ty Coon, President of Vice
That's all there is to it!

============================
====   libpcsclite1         =====
GNU Lesser General Public License version 2.1

License steward: Free Software Foundation
SPDX short identifier: LGPL-2.1

Further resources on LGPL-2.1
 

GNU Lesser General Public License
Version 2.1, February 1999

Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 59 Temple 
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Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA Everyone is permitted to 
copy and distribute verbatim copies of this license document, but 
changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL. It also counts 
as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence 
the version number 2.1.]

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public Licenses 
are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free 
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some 
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the 
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it. You 
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether 
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better 
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use, 
not price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that 
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge 
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get 
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of 
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do 
these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these 
rights. These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for 
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis 
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave 
you. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source 
code. If you link other code with the library, you must provide 
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them 
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling 
it. And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the 
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal 
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that there 
is no warranty for the free library. Also, if the library is modified 
by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know that what 
they have is not the original version, so that the original author's 
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reputation will not be affected by problems that might be introduced 
by others.

Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of 
any free program. We wish to make sure that a company cannot 
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a 
restrictive license from a patent holder. Therefore, we insist that 
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be 
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the 
ordinary GNU General Public License. This license, the GNU Lesser 
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and 
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License. We use 
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those 
libraries into non-free programs.

When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using a 
shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a 
combined work, a derivative of the original library. The ordinary 
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the 
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom. The Lesser General 
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with 
the library.

We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it 
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General 
Public License. It also provides other free software developers Less 
of an advantage over competing non-free programs. These disadvantages 
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many 
libraries. However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain 
special circumstances.

For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to 
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes a de-facto standard. To achieve this, non-free programs must 
be allowed to use the library. A more frequent case is that a free 
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries. In this 
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free 
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free 
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of 
free software. For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in non-
free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU operating 
system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating system.

Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the 
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is 
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run 
that program using a modified version of the Library.
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The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow. Pay close attention to the difference between a 
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library". The 
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must 
be combined with the library in order to run.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other 
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or 
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of 
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License"). Each 
licensee is addressed as "you".

A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data 
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs 
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work 
which has been distributed under these terms. A "work based on the 
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under 
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a 
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated 
straightforwardly into another language. (Hereinafter, translation is 
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

"Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For a library, complete source code means 
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated 
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation and installation of the library.

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from 
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based 
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for 
writing it). Whether that is true depends on what the Library does and 
what the program that uses the Library does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's 
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that 
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an 
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact 
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any 
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the Library.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and 
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion of 
it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and distribute 
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such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, 
provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no charge to 
all third parties under the terms of this License.

d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a 
table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses the 
facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility is 
invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that, in the 
event an application does not supply such function or table, the 
facility still operates, and performs whatever part of its purpose 
remains meaningful.

(For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has a 
purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the application. 
Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any application-supplied 
function or table used by this function must be optional: if the 
application does not supply it, the square root function must still 
compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of 
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the 
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest 
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to 
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or 
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library 
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of 
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under 
the scope of this License.

3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public 
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library. To do 
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so 
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2, 
instead of to this License. (If a newer version than version 2 of the 
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ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify 
that version instead if you wish.) Do not make any other change in 
these notices.

Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for that 
copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all 
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of the 
Library into a program that is not a library.

4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or derivative 
of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the 
terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany it with 
the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which must be 
distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium 
customarily used for software interchange.

If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy from 
a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the source 
code from the same place satisfies the requirement to distribute the 
source code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the 
source along with the object code.

5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the 
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or 
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library". Such a work, 
in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and therefore 
falls outside the scope of this License.

However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library 
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it 
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the 
library". The executable is therefore covered by this License. Section 
6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file 
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a 
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not. 
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be 
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library. The 
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data structure 
layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline functions 
(ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object file is 
unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative work. 
(Executables containing this object code plus portions of the Library 
will still fall under Section 6.)

Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may 
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6. 
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Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6, 
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or link 
a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a work 
containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work under 
terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit modification of 
the work for the customer's own use and reverse engineering for 
debugging such modifications.

You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the 
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by 
this License. You must supply a copy of this License. If the work 
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the 
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference 
directing the user to the copy of this License. Also, you must do one 
of these things:

a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code for the Library including whatever changes were used in 
the work (which must be distributed under Sections 1 and 2 above); 
and, if the work is an executable linked with the Library, with the 
complete machine-readable "work that uses the Library", as object code 
and/or source code, so that the user can modify the Library and then 
relink to produce a modified executable containing the modified 
Library. (It is understood that the user who changes the contents of 
definitions files in the Library will not necessarily be able to 
recompile the application to use the modified definitions.)

b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the 
Library. A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a copy 
of the library already present on the user's computer system, rather 
than copying library functions into the executable, and (2) will 
operate properly with a modified version of the library, if the user 
installs one, as long as the modified version is interface-compatible 
with the version that the work was made with.

c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to give the same user the materials specified in Subsection 6a, 
above, for a charge no more than the cost of performing this 
distribution.

d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy from 
a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above 
specified materials from the same place.

e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these materials 
or that you have already sent this user a copy.

For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the 
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for 
reproducing the executable from it. However, as a special exception, 
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the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is 
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major 
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on 
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies 
the executable.

It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license 
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally 
accompany the operating system. Such a contradiction means you cannot 
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you 
distribute.

7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the 
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library 
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined 
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on 
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise 
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based 
on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities. This 
must be distributed under the terms of the Sections above.

b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact that 
part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to 
find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the 
Library except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute the 
Library is void, and will automatically terminate your rights under 
this License. However, parties who have received copies, or rights, 
from you under this License will not have their licenses terminated so 
long as such parties remain in full compliance.

9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Library or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Library or works based on it.

10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the 
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library 
subject to these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further 
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. 
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with 
this License.
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11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent 
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), 
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or 
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not 
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this 
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you 
may not distribute the Library at all. For example, if a patent 
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by 
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then 
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to 
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply, and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing 
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot 
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the 
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding 
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among 
countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates 
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such 
new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Library 
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by 
the Free Software Foundation. If the Library does not specify a 
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by 
the Free Software Foundation.
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14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free 
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these, 
write to the author to ask for permission. For software which is 
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free 
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this. Our 
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status 
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing 
and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME 
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest 
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that 
everyone can redistribute and change. You can do so by permitting 
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the ordinary General Public License).

 

To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library. It 
is safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should 
have at least the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full 
notice is found.

<one line to give the library's name and an idea of what it does.> 
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Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>

This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify 
it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public License as 
published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 2.1 of the 
License, or (at your option) any later version.

This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but 
WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of 
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
Lesser General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, 
if necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the library 
`Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James Random Hacker.

signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1990
Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

MIT License (Expat)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
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CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

============================
====             pcscd       ======
Copyright (c) 1999-2003 David Corcoran <corcoran@linuxnet.com>
Copyright (c) 2001-2011 Ludovic Rousseau <ludovic.rousseau@free.fr>
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, 
this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
The name of the author may not be used to endorse or promote products 
derived from this software without specific prior written permission.
Changes to this license can be made only by the copyright author with 
explicit written consent.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR 
SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) 
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Project Lombok - Lombok 1.16.18

Copyright (C) 2009-2015 The Project Lombok Authors.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
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copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

(https://github.com/rzwitserloot/lombok/blob/master/LICENSE)

Python Software Foundation - Python 2.7.16

m the LICENSE file:

B. TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR ACCESSING OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON
===============================================================

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
distribute, and otherwise use Python alone or in any derivative 
version,
provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's notice of 
copyright,
i.e., "Copyright (c) 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 
2009, 2010,
2011, 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019 Python Software 
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Foundation;
All Rights Reserved" are retained in Python alone or in any derivative 
version
prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
----

From the Doc/license.rst file:

Licenses and Acknowledgements for Incorporated Software
=======================================================

This section is an incomplete, but growing list of licenses and 
acknowledgements
for third-party software incorporated in the Python distribution.

Mersenne Twister
----------------
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The :mod:`_random` module includes code based on a download from
http://www.math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/~m-mat/MT/MT2002/
emt19937ar.html. The following are
the verbatim comments from the original code::

   A C-program for MT19937, with initialization improved 2002/1/26.
   Coded by Takuji Nishimura and Makoto Matsumoto.

   Before using, initialize the state by using init_genrand(seed)
   or init_by_array(init_key, key_length).

   Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002, Makoto Matsumoto and Takuji Nishimura,
   All rights reserved.

   Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
   modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
   are met:

    1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
       notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
       notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
       documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

    3. The names of its contributors may not be used to endorse or 
promote
       products derived from this software without specific prior 
written
       permission.

   THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
   "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
   LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS 
FOR
   A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE 
COPYRIGHT OWNER OR
   CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL,
   EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
   PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
   PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY 
OF
   LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
   NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
   SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

   Any feedback is very welcome.
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   http://www.math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/~m-mat/MT/emt.html
   email: m-mat @ math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp (remove space)

Sockets
-------

The :mod:`socket` module uses the functions, :func:`getaddrinfo`, and
:func:`getnameinfo`, which are coded in separate source files from the 
WIDE
Project, http://www.wide.ad.jp/. ::

   Copyright (C) 1995, 1996, 1997, and 1998 WIDE Project.
   All rights reserved.

   Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
   modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
   are met:
   1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
      documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
   3. Neither the name of the project nor the names of its contributors
      may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software
      without specific prior written permission.

   THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE PROJECT AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND
   ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
   IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
   ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE PROJECT OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
   FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
   DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
   OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
   HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
   LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
   OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
   SUCH DAMAGE.
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Floating point exception control
--------------------------------

The source for the :mod:`fpectl` module includes the following notice::

     
---------------------------------------------------------------------
    /                       Copyright (c) 
1996.                           \
   |          The Regents of the University of 
California.                 |
   |                        All rights 
reserved.                           |
   
|                                                                      
 |
   |   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software 
for   |
   |   any purpose without fee is hereby granted, provided that this 
en-   |
   |   tire notice is included in all copies of any software which is 
or   |
   |   includes  a  copy  or  modification  of  this software and in 
all   |
   |   copies of the supporting documentation for such 
software.           |
   
|                                                                      
 |
   |   This  work was produced at the University of California, 
Lawrence   |
   |   Livermore National Laboratory under  contract  no.  W-7405-
ENG-48   |
   |   between  the  U.S.  Department  of  Energy and The Regents of 
the   |
   |   University of California for the operation of UC 
LLNL.              |
   
|                                                                      
 |
   |                              
DISCLAIMER                               |
   
|                                                                      
 |
   |   This  software was prepared as an account of work sponsored by 
an   |
   |   agency of the United States Government. Neither the United 
States   |
   |   Government  nor the University of California nor any of their 
em-   |
   |   ployees, makes any warranty, express or implied, or  assumes  
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any   |
   |   liability  or  responsibility  for the accuracy, completeness, 
or   |
   |   usefulness of any information,  apparatus,  product,  or  
process   |
   |   disclosed,   or  represents  that  its  use  would  not  
infringe   |
   |   privately-owned rights. Reference herein to any specific  
commer-   |
   |   cial  products,  process,  or  service  by trade name, 
trademark,   |
   |   manufacturer, or otherwise, does not  necessarily  constitute  
or   |
   |   imply  its endorsement, recommendation, or favoring by the 
United   |
   |   States Government or the University of California. The views  
and   |
   |   opinions  of authors expressed herein do not necessarily state 
or   |
   |   reflect those of the United States Government or  the  
University   |
   |   of  California,  and shall not be used for advertising or 
product   |
    \  endorsement 
purposes.                                              /
     
---------------------------------------------------------------------

MD5 message digest algorithm
----------------------------

The source code for the :mod:`md5` module contains the following 
notice::

     Copyright (C) 1999, 2002 Aladdin Enterprises.  All rights 
reserved.

     This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied
     warranty.  In no event will the authors be held liable for any 
damages
     arising from the use of this software.

     Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any 
purpose,
     including commercial applications, and to alter it and 
redistribute it
     freely, subject to the following restrictions:

     1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you 
must not
        claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this 

245



software
        in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation 
would be
        appreciated but is not required.
     2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and 
must not be
        misrepresented as being the original software.
     3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
distribution.

     L. Peter Deutsch
     ghost@aladdin.com

     Independent implementation of MD5 (RFC 1321).

     This code implements the MD5 Algorithm defined in RFC 1321, whose
     text is available at
           http://www.ietf.org/rfc/rfc1321.txt
     The code is derived from the text of the RFC, including the test 
suite
     (section A.5) but excluding the rest of Appendix A.  It does not 
include
     any code or documentation that is identified in the RFC as being
     copyrighted.

     The original and principal author of md5.h is L. Peter Deutsch
     <ghost@aladdin.com>.  Other authors are noted in the change 
history
     that follows (in reverse chronological order):

     2002-04-13 lpd Removed support for non-ANSI compilers; removed
           references to Ghostscript; clarified derivation from RFC 
1321;
           now handles byte order either statically or dynamically.
     1999-11-04 lpd Edited comments slightly for automatic TOC 
extraction.
     1999-10-18 lpd Fixed typo in header comment (ansi2knr rather than 
md5);
           added conditionalization for C++ compilation from Martin
           Purschke <purschke@bnl.gov>.
     1999-05-03 lpd Original version.

Asynchronous socket services
----------------------------

The :mod:`asynchat` and :mod:`asyncore` modules contain the following 
notice::

   Copyright 1996 by Sam Rushing

                           All Rights Reserved
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   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and
   its documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby
   granted, provided that the above copyright notice appear in all
   copies and that both that copyright notice and this permission
   notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of Sam
   Rushing not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
   distribution of the software without specific, written prior
   permission.

   SAM RUSHING DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE,
   INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS, IN
   NO EVENT SHALL SAM RUSHING BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR
   CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS
   OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT,
   NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN
   CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Cookie management
-----------------

The :mod:`Cookie` module contains the following notice::

   Copyright 2000 by Timothy O'Malley <timo@alum.mit.edu>

                  All Rights Reserved

   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software
   and its documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby
   granted, provided that the above copyright notice appear in all
   copies and that both that copyright notice and this permission
   notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of
   Timothy O'Malley  not be used in advertising or publicity
   pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, written
   prior permission.

   Timothy O'Malley DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS
   SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY
   AND FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL Timothy O'Malley BE LIABLE FOR
   ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
   WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS,
   WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS
   ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR
   PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Execution tracing
-----------------

The :mod:`trace` module contains the following notice::
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   portions copyright 2001, Autonomous Zones Industries, Inc., all 
rights...
   err...  reserved and offered to the public under the terms of the
   Python 2.2 license.
   Author: Zooko O'Whielacronx
   http://zooko.com/
   mailto:zooko@zooko.com

   Copyright 2000, Mojam Media, Inc., all rights reserved.
   Author: Skip Montanaro

   Copyright 1999, Bioreason, Inc., all rights reserved.
   Author: Andrew Dalke

   Copyright 1995-1997, Automatrix, Inc., all rights reserved.
   Author: Skip Montanaro

   Copyright 1991-1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum, all rights 
reserved.

   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this Python 
software and
   its associated documentation for any purpose without fee is hereby
   granted, provided that the above copyright notice appears in all 
copies,
   and that both that copyright notice and this permission notice 
appear in
   supporting documentation, and that the name of neither Automatrix,
   Bioreason or Mojam Media be used in advertising or publicity 
pertaining to
   distribution of the software without specific, written prior 
permission.

UUencode and UUdecode functions
-------------------------------

The :mod:`uu` module contains the following notice::

   Copyright 1994 by Lance Ellinghouse
   Cathedral City, California Republic, United States of America.
                          All Rights Reserved
   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and 
its
   documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
   provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and 
that
   both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
   supporting documentation, and that the name of Lance Ellinghouse
   not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution
   of the software without specific, written prior permission.
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   LANCE ELLINGHOUSE DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
   THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY 
AND
   FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL LANCE ELLINGHOUSE CENTRUM BE LIABLE
   FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
   WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN 
AN
   ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
   OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

   Modified by Jack Jansen, CWI, July 1995:
   - Use binascii module to do the actual line-by-line conversion
     between ascii and binary. This results in a 1000-fold speedup. 
The C
     version is still 5 times faster, though.
   - Arguments more compliant with Python standard

XML Remote Procedure Calls
--------------------------

The :mod:`xmlrpclib` module contains the following notice::

       The XML-RPC client interface is

   Copyright (c) 1999-2002 by Secret Labs AB
   Copyright (c) 1999-2002 by Fredrik Lundh

   By obtaining, using, and/or copying this software and/or its
   associated documentation, you agree that you have read, understood,
   and will comply with the following terms and conditions:

   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and
   its associated documentation for any purpose and without fee is
   hereby granted, provided that the above copyright notice appears in
   all copies, and that both that copyright notice and this permission
   notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of
   Secret Labs AB or the author not be used in advertising or publicity
   pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, written
   prior permission.

   SECRET LABS AB AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD
   TO THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANT-
   ABILITY AND FITNESS.  IN NO EVENT SHALL SECRET LABS AB OR THE AUTHOR
   BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY
   DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS,
   WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS
   ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE
   OF THIS SOFTWARE.

test_epoll

249



----------

The :mod:`test_epoll` contains the following notice::

  Copyright (c) 2001-2006 Twisted Matrix Laboratories.

  Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
  a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
  "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
  without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
  distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
  permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
  the following conditions:

  The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
  included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

  THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
  EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
  MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
  NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS 
BE
  LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN 
ACTION
  OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
  WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Select kqueue
-------------

The :mod:`select` and contains the following notice for the kqueue 
interface::

  Copyright (c) 2000 Doug White, 2006 James Knight, 2007 Christian 
Heimes
  All rights reserved.

  Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
  modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
  are met:
  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

  THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND
  ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
  IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
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PURPOSE
  ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
  FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
  DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
  OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
  HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
  LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
  OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
  SUCH DAMAGE.

strtod and dtoa
---------------

The file :file:`Python/dtoa.c`, which supplies C functions dtoa and
strtod for conversion of C doubles to and from strings, is derived
from the file of the same name by David M. Gay, currently available
from http://www.netlib.org/fp/.  The original file, as retrieved on
March 16, 2009, contains the following copyright and licensing
notice::

   /****************************************************************
    *
    * The author of this software is David M. Gay.
    *
    * Copyright (c) 1991, 2000, 2001 by Lucent Technologies.
    *
    * Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software 
for any
    * purpose without fee is hereby granted, provided that this entire 
notice
    * is included in all copies of any software which is or includes a 
copy
    * or modification of this software and in all copies of the 
supporting
    * documentation for such software.
    *
    * THIS SOFTWARE IS BEING PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED
    * WARRANTY.  IN PARTICULAR, NEITHER THE AUTHOR NOR LUCENT MAKES ANY
    * REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF ANY KIND CONCERNING THE 
MERCHANTABILITY
    * OF THIS SOFTWARE OR ITS FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
    *
    ***************************************************************/
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OpenSSL
-------

The modules :mod:`hashlib`, :mod:`posix`, :mod:`ssl`, :mod:`crypt` use
the OpenSSL library for added performance if made available by the
operating system. Additionally, the Windows and Mac OS X installers for
Python may include a copy of the OpenSSL libraries, so we include a 
copy
of the OpenSSL license here::

  LICENSE ISSUES
  ==============

  The OpenSSL toolkit stays under a dual license, i.e. both the 
conditions of
  the OpenSSL License and the original SSLeay license apply to the 
toolkit.
  See below for the actual license texts. Actually both licenses are 
BSD-style
  Open Source licenses. In case of any license issues related to 
OpenSSL
  please contact openssl-core@openssl.org.

  OpenSSL License
  ---------------

    /* 
====================================================================
     * Copyright (c) 1998-2008 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights 
reserved.
     *
     * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
     * modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
     * are met:
     *
     * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
copyright
     *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
     *
     * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
     *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in
     *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
     *    distribution.
     *
     * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
     *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
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     *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL 
Project
     *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
     *
     * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not 
be used to
     *    endorse or promote products derived from this software 
without
     *    prior written permission. For written permission, please 
contact
     *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
     *
     * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called 
"OpenSSL"
     *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
     *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
     *
     * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the 
following
     *    acknowledgment:
     *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL 
Project
     *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
     *
     * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND 
ANY
     * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
     * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
     * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT 
OR
     * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
     * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
     * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
     * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
     * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
     * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
     * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF 
ADVISED
     * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
     * 
====================================================================
     *
     * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric 
Young
     * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by 
Tim
     * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
     *
     */
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  Original SSLeay License
  -----------------------

    /* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
     * All rights reserved.
     *
     * This package is an SSL implementation written
     * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
     * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes 
SSL.
     *
     * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as 
long as
     * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following 
conditions
     * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, 
RSA,
     * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
     * included with this distribution is covered by the same 
copyright terms
     * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
     *
     * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright 
notices in
     * the code are not to be removed.
     * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be 
given attribution
     * as the author of the parts of the library used.
     * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup 
or
     * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
     *
     * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
     * modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
     * are met:
     * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
     *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
     * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
     *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in the
     *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
     * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
     *    must display the following acknowledgement:
     *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
     *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
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     *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from 
the library
     *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
     * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
     *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
     *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
     *
     * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
     * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, THE
     * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE
     * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE LIABLE
     * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
     * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF 
SUBSTITUTE GOODS
     * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
     * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT, STRICT
     * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY
     * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF
     * SUCH DAMAGE.
     *
     * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
     * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code 
cannot simply be
     * copied and put under another distribution licence
     * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
     */

zlib
----

The :mod:`zlib` extension is built using an included copy of the zlib
sources if the zlib version found on the system is too old to be
used for the build::

  Copyright (C) 1995-2010 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler

  This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied
  warranty.  In no event will the authors be held liable for any 
damages
  arising from the use of this software.
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  Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose,
  including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute 
it
  freely, subject to the following restrictions:

  1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must 
not
     claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this 
software
     in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation 
would be
     appreciated but is not required.

  2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must 
not be
     misrepresented as being the original software.

  3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
distribution.

  Jean-loup Gailly        Mark Adler
  jloup@gzip.org          madler@alumni.caltech.edu

Additional attribution text found in the source:

::::::::::::::
Lib/bsddb/__init__.py
::::::::::::::
#  Copyright (c) 1999-2001, Digital Creations, Fredericksburg, VA, USA
#  and Andrew Kuchling. All rights reserved.
#
#  Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
#  modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions 
are
#  met:
#
#    o Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
#      notice, this list of conditions, and the disclaimer that 
follows.
#
#    o Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
#      notice, this list of conditions, and the following disclaimer in
#      the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
#      distribution.
#
#    o Neither the name of Digital Creations nor the names of its
#      contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived
#      from this software without specific prior written permission.
#
#  THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY DIGITAL CREATIONS AND CONTRIBUTORS *AS
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#  IS* AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED
#  TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A
#  PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL DIGITAL
#  CREATIONS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
#  INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING,
#  BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; 
LOSS
#  OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED 
AND
#  ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, 
OR
#  TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE
#  USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
#  DAMAGE.
::::::::::::::
Lib/compiler/transformer.py
::::::::::::::
# Original version written by Greg Stein (gstein@lyra.org)
#                         and Bill Tutt (rassilon@lima.mudlib.org)
# February 1997.
#
# Modifications and improvements for Python 2.0 by Jeremy Hylton and
# Mark Hammond
#
# Some fixes to try to have correct line number on almost all nodes
# (except Module, Discard and Stmt) added by Sylvain Thenault
#
# Portions of this file are:
# Copyright (C) 1997-1998 Greg Stein. All Rights Reserved.
#
# This module is provided under a BSD-ish license. See
#   http://www.opensource.org/licenses/bsd-license.html
# and replace OWNER, ORGANIZATION, and YEAR as appropriate.
::::::::::::::
Lib/lib-tk/turtle.py
::::::::::::::
# Copyright (C) 2006 - 2010  Gregor Lingl
# email: glingl@aon.at
#
# This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied
# warranty.  In no event will the authors be held liable for any 
damages
# arising from the use of this software.
#
# Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose,
# including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute 
it
# freely, subject to the following restrictions:
#
# 1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must 
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not
#    claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this 
software
#    in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation 
would be
#    appreciated but is not required.
# 2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must 
not be
#    misrepresented as being the original software.
# 3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
distribution.
::::::::::::::
Lib/logging/__init__.py
::::::::::::::
# Copyright 2001-2009 by Vinay Sajip. All Rights Reserved.
#
# Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
# documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
# provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and 
that
# both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
# supporting documentation, and that the name of Vinay Sajip
# not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution
# of the software without specific, written prior permission.
# VINAY SAJIP DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE, 
INCLUDING
# ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL
# VINAY SAJIP BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES OR
# ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, 
WHETHER
# IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, 
ARISING OUT
# OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.
::::::::::::::
Lib/multiprocessing/__init__.py
::::::::::::::
# Copyright (c) 2006-2008, R Oudkerk
# All rights reserved.
#
# Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
# modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
# are met:
#
# 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
#    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
# 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
#    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
#    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
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# 3. Neither the name of author nor the names of any contributors may 
be
#    used to endorse or promote products derived from this software
#    without specific prior written permission.
#
# THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND
# ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
# IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
# ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
# FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
# DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
# OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
# HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
# LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
# OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
::::::::::::::
Lib/optparse.py
::::::::::::::
Copyright (c) 2001-2006 Gregory P. Ward.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2002-2006 Python Software Foundation.  All rights 
reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

  * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

  * Neither the name of the author nor the names of its
    contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
    this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED
TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A
PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
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PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
::::::::::::::
Lib/platform.py
::::::::::::::
    Copyright (c) 1999-2000, Marc-Andre Lemburg; mailto:mal@lemburg.com
    Copyright (c) 2000-2010, eGenix.com Software GmbH; 
mailto:info@egenix.com

    Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and 
its
    documentation for any purpose and without fee or royalty is hereby 
granted,
    provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and 
that
    both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
    supporting documentation or portions thereof, including 
modifications,
    that you make.

    EGENIX.COM SOFTWARE GMBH DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
    THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY 
AND
    FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL,
    INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER 
RESULTING
    FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF 
CONTRACT,
    NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN 
CONNECTION
    WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE !
::::::::::::::
Lib/profile.py
::::::::::::::
# Copyright Disney Enterprises, Inc.  All Rights Reserved.
# Licensed to PSF under a Contributor Agreement
#
# Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
# you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
# You may obtain a copy of the License at
#
# http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
#
# Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
# distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
# WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND,
# either express or implied.  See the License for the specific language
# governing permissions and limitations under the License.
::::::::::::::
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Lib/sqlite3/__init__.py
::::::::::::::
# Copyright (C) 2005 Gerhard H?ring <gh@ghaering.de>
#
# This file is part of pysqlite.
#
# This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied
# warranty.  In no event will the authors be held liable for any 
damages
# arising from the use of this software.
#
# Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose,
# including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute 
it
# freely, subject to the following restrictions:
#
# 1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must 
not
#    claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this 
software
#    in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation 
would be
#    appreciated but is not required.
# 2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must 
not be
#    misrepresented as being the original software.
# 3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
distribution.
::::::::::::::
Lib/tarfile.py
::::::::::::::
# Copyright (C) 2002 Lars Gust?bel <lars@gustaebel.de>
# All rights reserved.
#
# Permission  is  hereby granted,  free  of charge,  to  any person
# obtaining a  copy of  this software  and associated documentation
# files  (the  "Software"),  to   deal  in  the  Software   without
# restriction,  including  without limitation  the  rights to  use,
# copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell
# copies  of  the  Software,  and to  permit  persons  to  whom the
# Software  is  furnished  to  do  so,  subject  to  the  following
# conditions:
#
# The above copyright  notice and this  permission notice shall  be
# included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
#
# THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS  IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY  KIND,
# EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED TO  THE WARRANTIES
# OF  MERCHANTABILITY,  FITNESS   FOR  A  PARTICULAR   PURPOSE  AND
# NONINFRINGEMENT.  IN  NO  EVENT SHALL  THE  AUTHORS  OR COPYRIGHT
# HOLDERS  BE LIABLE  FOR ANY  CLAIM, DAMAGES  OR OTHER  LIABILITY,
# WHETHER  IN AN  ACTION OF  CONTRACT, TORT  OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING
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# FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR
# OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
::::::::::::::
Lib/unittest/__init__.py
::::::::::::::
Copyright (c) 1999-2003 Steve Purcell
Copyright (c) 2003-2010 Python Software Foundation
This module is free software, and you may redistribute it and/or modify
it under the same terms as Python itself, so long as this copyright 
message
and disclaimer are retained in their original form.

IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE TO ANY PARTY FOR DIRECT, 
INDIRECT,
SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OF
THIS CODE, EVEN IF THE AUTHOR HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH
DAMAGE.

THE AUTHOR SPECIFICALLY DISCLAIMS ANY WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A
PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE CODE PROVIDED HEREUNDER IS ON AN "AS IS" 
BASIS,
AND THERE IS NO OBLIGATION WHATSOEVER TO PROVIDE MAINTENANCE,
SUPPORT, UPDATES, ENHANCEMENTS, OR MODIFICATIONS.
::::::::::::::
Modules/_localemodule.c
::::::::::::::
Copyright (C) 1997, 2002, 2003 Martin von Loewis

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies.

This software comes with no warranty. Use at your own risk.
::::::::::::::
Modules/parsermodule.c
::::::::::::::
 *  Copyright 1995-1996 by Fred L. Drake, Jr. and Virginia Polytechnic
 *  Institute and State University, Blacksburg, Virginia, USA.
 *  Portions copyright 1991-1995 by Stichting Mathematisch Centrum,
 *  Amsterdam, The Netherlands.  Copying is permitted under the terms
 *  associated with the main Python distribution, with the additional
 *  restriction that this additional notice be included and maintained
 *  on all distributed copies.
::::::::::::::
Modules/timing.h
::::::::::::::
/*
 * Copyright (c) 1993 George V. Neville-Neil
 * All rights reserved.
 *
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 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. The name, George Neville-Neil may not be used to endorse or 
promote
 *    products derived from this software without specific prior
 *    written permission.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 */
::::::::::::::
Parser/spark.py
::::::::::::::
#  Copyright (c) 1998-2002 John Aycock
#
#  Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining
#  a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
#  "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
#  without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
#  distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
#  permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject 
to
#  the following conditions:
#
#  The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
#  included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
#
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#  THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
#  EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
#  MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND 
NONINFRINGEMENT.
#  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY
#  CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT,
#  TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE
#  SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
::::::::::::::
Python/getopt.c
::::::::::::::
 * Copyright 1992-1994, David Gottner
 *
 *                    All Rights Reserved
 *
 * Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and 
its
 * documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
 * provided that the above copyright notice, this permission notice and
 * the following disclaimer notice appear unmodified in all copies.
 *
 * I DISCLAIM ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING 
ALL
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS.  IN NO EVENT 
SHALL I
 * BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY
 * DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS, 
WHETHER
 * IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, 
ARISING OUT
 * OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.
 *
 * Nevertheless, I would like to know about bugs in this library or
 * suggestions for improvment.  Send bug reports and feedback to
 * davegottner@delphi.com.
::::::::::::::
Tools/pybench/LICENSE
::::::::::::::
pybench License
---------------

This copyright notice and license applies to all files in the pybench
directory of the pybench distribution.

Copyright (c), 1997-2006, Marc-Andre Lemburg (mal@lemburg.com)
Copyright (c), 2000-2006, eGenix.com Software GmbH (info@egenix.com)

                   All Rights Reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee or royalty is hereby
granted, provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies
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and that both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear
in supporting documentation or portions thereof, including
modifications, that you make.

THE AUTHOR MARC-ANDRE LEMBURG DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL,
INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING
FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT,
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE !
::::::::::::::
Tools/pynche/X/xlicense.txt
::::::::::::::
X Window System License - X11R6.4

Copyright (c) 1998 The Open Group

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OPEN GROUP BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR
OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,
ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR
OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Except as contained in this notice, the name of The Open Group shall
not be used in advertising or otherwise to promote the sale, use or
other dealings in this Software without prior written authorization
from The Open Group.

X Window System is a trademark of The Open Group
::::::::::::::
install-sh
::::::::::::::
#!/bin/sh
#
# install - install a program, script, or datafile
#
# This originates from X11R5 (mit/util/scripts/install.sh), which was
# later released in X11R6 (xc/config/util/install.sh) with the
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# following copyright and license.
#
# Copyright (C) 1994 X Consortium
#
# Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy
# of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to
# deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation the
# rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, 
and/or
# sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
# furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:
#
# The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
# all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
#
# THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
# IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
# FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.  IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
# X CONSORTIUM BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, 
WHETHER IN
# AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN 
CONNEC-
# TION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
#
# Except as contained in this notice, the name of the X Consortium 
shall not
# be used in advertising or otherwise to promote the sale, use or 
other deal-
# ings in this Software without prior written authorization from the X 
Consor-
# tium.

Simon Kelley - dnsmasq 2.76-9

For third party technology that you receive from Oracle in binary form 
which is licensed under an open source license that gives you the 
right to receive the source code for that binary, you can obtain a 
copy of the applicable source code from this page. If the source code 
for the technology was not provided to you with the binary, you can 
also receive a copy of the source code on physical media by submitting 
a written request to:
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    Oracle America, Inc.
    Attn: Associate General Counsel
    Development and Engineering Legal
    500 Oracle Parkway, 10th Floor
    Redwood Shores, CA 94065

Or, you may send an email to Oracle using this form. Your request 
should include:

    The name of the component or binary file(s) for which you are 
requesting the source code
    The name and version number of the Oracle product
    The date you received the Oracle product
    Your name
    Your company name (if applicable)
    Your return mailing address and email
    A telephone number in the event we need to reach you.

We may charge you a fee to cover the cost of physical media and 
processing. Your request must be sent (i) within three (3) years of 
the date you received the Oracle product that included the component 
or binary file(s) that are the subject of your request, or (ii) in the 
case of code licensed under the GPL v3, for as long as Oracle offers 
spare parts or customer support for that product model.

dnsmasq is Copyright (c) 2000-2016 Simon Kelley

It was downloaded from: http://www.thekelleys.org.uk/dnsmasq/

   This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
   it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
   the Free Software Foundation; version 2 dated June, 1991, or
   (at your option) version 3 dated 29 June, 2007.
 
   This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
   but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
   MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
   GNU General Public License for more details.

On Debian GNU/Linux systems, the text of the GNU general public 
license is 
available in the file /usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-2 or 
/usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-3

The Debian package of dnsmasq was created by Simon Kelley with 
assistance 
from Lars Bahner.

GPL 2 Licence:
========
            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2, June 1991
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 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                       59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
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program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
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    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)
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The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
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all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
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author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

Igor Sysoev Nginx 1.16.1

From http://nginx.org/LICENSE

/* 
 * Copyright (C) 2002-2019 Igor Sysoev
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 * Copyright (C) 2011-2019 Nginx, Inc.
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 */

Nominum dnspython 1.16.0

==================================
*** LICENSE INFORMATION FROM 1.16 PACKAGE *** 
==================================
ISC License

Copyright (C) Dnspython Contributors

Permission to use, copy, modify, and/or distribute this software for
any purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the
above copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all
copies.
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THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL
WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE
AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR
PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER
TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR
PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Copyright (C) 2001-2017 Nominum, Inc.
Copyright (C) Google Inc.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose with or without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice and this permission notice
appear in all copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND NOMINUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES
WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL NOMINUM BE LIABLE FOR
ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Apache Tomcat 9.0.31

LICENSE and NOTICE files from download package from https://github.com/
apache/tomcat.git

LICENSE 
----------

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.
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      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
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"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:
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      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
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      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.
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   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

APACHE TOMCAT SUBCOMPONENTS:

Apache Tomcat includes a number of subcomponents with separate 
copyright notices
and license terms. Your use of these subcomponents is subject to the 
terms and
conditions of the following licenses.

For the Eclipse JDT Core Batch Compiler (ecj-x.x.x.jar) component:

Eclipse Public License - v 1.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC
LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
PROGRAM
CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:
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a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and 
documentation
distributed under this Agreement, and

b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:

i) changes to the Program, and

ii) additions to the Program;

where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from and 
are
distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a
Contributor if it was added to the Program by such Contributor itself 
or anyone
acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include 
additions to
the Program which: (i) are separate modules of software distributed in
conjunction with the Program under their own license agreement, and 
(ii) are not
derivative works of the Program.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are
necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone or 
when
combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement,
including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright license to
reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, and such
derivative works, in source code and object code form.

b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license 
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under Licensed
Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise 
transfer the
Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in source code and object 
code form.
This patent license shall apply to the combination of the Contribution 
and the
Program if, at the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, 
such
addition of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by 
the
Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other 
combinations
which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed 
hereunder.

c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses to
its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are provided by any
Contributor that the Program does not infringe the patent or other 
intellectual
property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims any 
liability to
Recipient for claims brought by any other entity based on infringement 
of
intellectual property rights or otherwise. As a condition to 
exercising the
rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes 
sole
responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights 
needed, if any.
For example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to
distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire 
that license
before distributing the Program.

d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has sufficient 
copyright
rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright license set 
forth in
this Agreement.

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under its
own license agreement, provided that:

a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; and

b) its license agreement:
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i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all warranties 
and
conditions, express and implied, including warranties or conditions of 
title and
non-infringement, and implied warranties or conditions of 
merchantability and
fitness for a particular purpose;

ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all liability 
for
damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential
damages, such as lost profits;

iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement are 
offered by
that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and

iv) states that source code for the Program is available from such 
Contributor,
and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable manner on or 
through a
medium customarily used for software exchange.

When the Program is made available in source code form:

a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and

b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program.

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the
Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if
any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent Recipients to 
identify the
originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with
respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this 
license is
intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program, the 
Contributor who
includes the Program in a commercial product offering should do so in 
a manner
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which does not create potential liability for other Contributors. 
Therefore, if
a Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such
Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and 
indemnify
every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any 
losses, damages
and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits and 
other legal
actions brought by a third party against the Indemnified Contributor 
to the
extent caused by the acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor 
in
connection with its distribution of the Program in a commercial product
offering. The obligations in this section do not apply to any claims 
or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order
to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly notify the 
Commercial
Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial 
Contributor
to control, and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the 
defense and
any related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product
offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that
Commercial Contributor then makes performance claims, or offers 
warranties
related to Product X, those performance claims and warranties are such
Commercial Contributor's responsibility alone. Under this section, the
Commercial Contributor would have to defend claims against the other
Contributors related to those performance claims and warranties, and 
if a court
requires any other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the 
Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN
"AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE,
NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
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Each
Recipient is solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using and
distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise of
rights under this Agreement , including but not limited to the risks 
and costs
of program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss 
of data,
programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of 
operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY
CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY
OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY 
RIGHTS
GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable
law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the 
remainder of the
terms of this Agreement, and without further action by the parties 
hereto, such
provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make 
such
provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity 
(including a
cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Program 
itself
(excluding combinations of the Program with other software or hardware)
infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such Recipient's rights 
granted under
Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to
comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this Agreement 
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and does
not cure such failure in a reasonable period of time after becoming 
aware of
such noncompliance. If all Recipient's rights under this Agreement 
terminate,
Recipient agrees to cease use and distribution of the Program as soon 
as
reasonably practicable. However, Recipient's obligations under this 
Agreement
and any licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall 
continue and
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in
order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and may only 
be
modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward reserves the 
right to
publish new versions (including revisions) of this Agreement from time 
to time.
No one other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this 
Agreement.
The Eclipse Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse 
Foundation
may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a 
suitable
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a
distinguishing version number. The Program (including Contributions) 
may always
be distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it 
was
received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
Contributor may elect to distribute the Program (including its 
Contributions)
under the new version. Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 
2(b)
above, Recipient receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual 
property of
any Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by 
implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted 
under
this Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and the
intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No party 
to this
Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement more than one 
year
after the cause of action arose. Each party waives its rights to a 
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jury trial in
any resulting litigation.

NOTICE
---------

Apache Tomcat
Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

This software contains code derived from netty-native
developed by the Netty project
(https://netty.io, https://github.com/netty/netty-tcnative/)
and from finagle-native developed at Twitter
(https://github.com/twitter/finagle).

This software contains code derived from jgroups-kubernetes
developed by the JGroups project (http://www.jgroups.org/).

Java compilation software for JSP pages is provided by the Eclipse
JDT Core Batch Compiler component, which is open source software.
The original software and related information is available at
https://www.eclipse.org/jdt/core/.

org.apache.tomcat.util.json.JSONParser.jj is a public domain javacc 
grammar
for JSON written by Robert Fischer.
https://github.com/RobertFischer/json-parser

For portions of the Tomcat JNI OpenSSL API and the OpenSSL JSSE 
integration
The org.apache.tomcat.jni and the org.apache.tomcat.net.openssl 
packages
are derivative work originating from the Netty project and the finagle-
native
project developed at Twitter
* Copyright 2014 The Netty Project
* Copyright 2014 Twitter

For portions of the Tomcat cloud support
The org.apache.catalina.tribes.membership.cloud package contains 
derivative
work originating from the jgroups project.
https://github.com/jgroups-extras/jgroups-kubernetes
Copyright 2002-2018 Red Hat Inc.

--------------------------------- Fourth Party dependency license 
details -----------------------------------
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Apache Tomcat has one fourth party dependancy for now:

1. Apache Commons libraries . 
License for this commons libraries :
The license for the same is covered here, and it is Apache LIcense 
version 2.0
http://www.apache.org/licenses/
 and this license is same as the one for Apache Tomcat and listed  in 
#1 hence not repeating here.

Google GSON 2.8.6

Google Gson

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
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      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.
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   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
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          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
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      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   Copyright (C) 2008 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2009 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
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You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2010 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2011 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

 Copyright (C) 2012 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
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implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2014 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2015 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2016 The Gson Authors

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2016 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
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you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2017 The Gson authors

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2017 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2018 The Gson authors

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
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WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Apache httpmime 4.5.12

From the Notice File:

Apache HttpClient Mime
Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

From the license file

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
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      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
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Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
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          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
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      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

--------------------------4th-party 
dependencies------------------------
Apache HttpComponents Client
From the Notice File:
    Apache HttpComponents Client
    Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

    This product includes software developed at
    The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
License File: 
    Apache License Version 2.0

Apache HttpComponents Core
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From the Notice File:
    Apache HttpComponents Core
    Copyright 2005-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

    This product includes software developed at
    The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
License File: 
    Apache License Version 2.0

Apache Commons Logging
From the Notice File:
    Apache Commons Logging
    Copyright 2003-2014 The Apache Software Foundation

    This product includes software developed at
    The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
License File: 
    Apache License Version 2.0

Apache Commons Codec
From the Notice File:
    Apache Commons Codec
    Copyright 2002-2017 The Apache Software Foundation

    This product includes software developed at
    The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

    src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
    contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
    Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

    
=======================================================================
========

    The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has 
been translated
    from the original php source code available at http://
stevemorse.org/phoneticinfo.htm
    with permission from the original authors.
    Original source copyright:
    Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.
License File: 
    Apache License Version 2.0
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Kenneth Reitz requests 2.23.0

https://raw.githubusercontent.com/psf/requests/v2.23.0/LICENSE

Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

=================

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
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      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
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      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
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          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.
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   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
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      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

_______________________________________________________________________
____________________________________________

   ==========================================
        4th PARTY DEPENDENCIES LICENCES
   ==========================================

          GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
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below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
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entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

          GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.
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  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.
  
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
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    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
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must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
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directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
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facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.
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If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.
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                NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    , 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

=======================================================================
=========================================
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License: bsd-3-clause

Copyright (c) 2013-2020, Kim Davies. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, 
this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of the 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS 
OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF 
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, 
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE 
OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN 
IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

=======================================================================
=========================================

MIT License

Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and contributors (see 
CONTRIBUTORS.txt)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:
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The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

=======================================================================
=========================================

=======================================================================
=========================================

https://www.mozilla.org/en-US/MPL/2.0/

Mozilla Public License
Version 2.0
1. Definitions
1.1. “Contributor”
means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to the 
creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. “Contributor Version”
means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used by 
a Contributor and that particular Contributor’s Contribution.

1.3. “Contribution”
means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. “Covered Software”
means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has attached 
the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code Form, 
and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including 
portions thereof.

1.5. “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”
means

that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described in 
Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of 
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version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the terms of 
a Secondary License.

1.6. “Executable Form”
means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. “Larger Work”
means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in a 
separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. “License”
means this document.

1.9. “Licensable”
means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, 
whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all 
of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. “Modifications”
means any of the following:

any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to, 
deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered Software; or

any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered Software.

1.11. “Patent Claims” of a Contributor
means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method, 
process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such 
Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the License, 
by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, import, 
or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor Version.

1.12. “Secondary License”
means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU 
Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General 
Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.

1.13. “Source Code Form”
means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. “You” (or “Your”)
means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this 
License. For legal entities, “You” includes any entity that controls, 
is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of 
this definition, “control” means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to 
cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the 
outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
2.1. Grants
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Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-
exclusive license:

under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) 
Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available, 
modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its 
Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or 
as part of a Larger Work; and

under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer for 
sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its 
Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date
The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution 
become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope
The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted 
under this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this 
License. Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a Contributor:

for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software; or

for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party’s 
modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its 
Contributions with other software (except as part of its Contributor 
Version); or

under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of 
its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks, or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to 
comply with the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses
No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to 
distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this 
License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License 
(if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation
Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its 
Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights 
to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use
This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under 
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applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other 
equivalents.

2.7. Conditions
Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted 
in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
3.1. Distribution of Source Form
All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including 
any Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be 
under the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of 
this License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may 
not attempt to alter or restrict the recipients’ rights in the Source 
Code Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form
If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code Form, 
as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of the 
Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code Form by 
reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than the cost 
of distribution to the recipient; and

You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this 
License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the 
license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter the 
recipients’ rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work
You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your 
choice, provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination 
of Covered Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary 
Licenses, and the Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary 
Licenses, this License permits You to additionally distribute such 
Covered Software under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that 
the recipient of the Larger Work may, at their option, further 
distribute the Covered Software under the terms of either this License 
or such Secondary License(s).

3.4. Notices
You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices 
(including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, 
or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of 
the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to 
the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms
You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, 
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indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of 
Covered Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and 
not on behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear 
that any such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every 
Contributor for any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result 
of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may 
include additional disclaimers of warranty and limitations of 
liability specific to any jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this 
License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to 
statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with 
the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) 
describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description 
must be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the 
Covered Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited 
by statute or regulation, such description must be sufficiently 
detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination
5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if 
You become compliant, then the rights granted under this License from 
a particular Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and 
until such Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, 
and (b) on an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You 
of the non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after 
You have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a 
particular Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such 
Contributor notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable 
means, this is the first time You have received notice of non-
compliance with this License from such Contributor, and You become 
compliant prior to 30 days after Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions, 
counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version 
directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted 
to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under 
Section 2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all 
end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) 
which have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this 
License prior to termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty
Covered Software is provided under this License on an “as is” basis, 
without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, 
including, without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is 
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free of defects, merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-
infringing. The entire risk as to the quality and performance of the 
Covered Software is with You. Should any Covered Software prove 
defective in any respect, You (not any Contributor) assume the cost of 
any necessary servicing, repair, or correction. This disclaimer of 
warranty constitutes an essential part of this License. No use of any 
Covered Software is authorized under this License except under this 
disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability
Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, 
or anyone who distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be 
liable to You for any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character including, without limitation, 
damages for lost profits, loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses, even if such party shall have been informed of the possibility 
of such damages. This limitation of liability shall not apply to 
liability for death or personal injury resulting from such party’s 
negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. 
Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of 
incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and limitation 
may not apply to You.

8. Litigation
Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal 
place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of 
that jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law 
provisions. Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party’s ability to 
bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject 
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be 
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent 
necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides 
that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter 
shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
10.1. New Versions
Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section 10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or publish new versions of this License. Each version will be 
given a distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions
You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version 
of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software, or under the terms of any subsequent version published by 
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the license steward.

10.3. Modified Versions
If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to 
create a new license for such software, you may create and use a 
modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove 
any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that 
such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With 
Secondary Licenses
If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With 
Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the 
notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public 
License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this 
file, You can obtain one at https://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE 
file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to 
look for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses” Notice
This Source Code Form is “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”, as 
defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

JSON.org JSON-Java 20190722-3ac647a

URL for License – http://www.json.org/license.html

Copyright (c) 2002 JSON.org

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

The Software shall be used for Good, not Evil.
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THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The pip developers pip 20.1

Copyright (c) 2008-2019 The pip developers (see AUTHORS.txt file)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Python Software Foundation python 3.6.8-13

From https://docs.python.org/3.6/license.html
----------
History and License
History of the software
Python was created in the early 1990s by Guido van Rossum at Stichting 
Mathematisch Centrum (CWI, see https://www.cwi.nl/) in the Netherlands 
as a successor of a language called ABC. Guido remains Python’s 
principal author, although it includes many contributions from others.

In 1995, Guido continued his work on Python at the Corporation for 
National Research Initiatives (CNRI, see https://
www.cnri.reston.va.us/) in Reston, Virginia where he released several 
versions of the software.

In May 2000, Guido and the Python core development team moved to 
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BeOpen.com to form the BeOpen PythonLabs team. In October of the same 
year, the PythonLabs team moved to Digital Creations (now Zope 
Corporation; see https://www.zope.org/). In 2001, the Python Software 
Foundation (PSF, see https://www.python.org/psf/) was formed, a non-
profit organization created specifically to own Python-related 
Intellectual Property. Zope Corporation is a sponsoring member of the 
PSF.

All Python releases are Open Source (see https://opensource.org/ for 
the Open Source Definition). Historically, most, but not all, Python 
releases have also been GPL-compatible; the table below summarizes the 
various releases.

Release

Derived from

Year

Owner

GPL compatible?

0.9.0 thru 1.2

n/a

1991-1995

CWI

yes

1.3 thru 1.5.2

1.2

1995-1999

CNRI

yes

1.6

1.5.2

2000

CNRI

no
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2.0

1.6

2000

BeOpen.com

no

1.6.1

1.6

2001

CNRI

no

2.1

2.0+1.6.1

2001

PSF

no

2.0.1

2.0+1.6.1

2001

PSF

yes

2.1.1

2.1+2.0.1

2001

PSF

yes

2.1.2
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2.1.1

2002

PSF

yes

2.1.3

2.1.2

2002

PSF

yes

2.2 and above

2.1.1

2001-now

PSF

yes

Note GPL-compatible doesn’t mean that we’re distributing Python under 
the GPL. All Python licenses, unlike the GPL, let you distribute a 
modified version without making your changes open source. The GPL-
compatible licenses make it possible to combine Python with other 
software that is released under the GPL; the others don’t.
Thanks to the many outside volunteers who have worked under Guido’s 
direction to make these releases possible.

Terms and conditions for accessing or otherwise using Python
PSF LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 3.6.10
1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation 
("PSF"), and
   the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise 
using Python
   3.6.10 software in source or binary form and its associated 
documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
   grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
   analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
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   distribute, and otherwise use Python 3.6.10 alone or in any 
derivative
   version, provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's 
notice of
   copyright, i.e., "Copyright © 2001-2020 Python Software Foundation; 
All Rights
   Reserved" are retained in Python 3.6.10 alone or in any derivative 
version
   prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or
   incorporates Python 3.6.10 or any part thereof, and wants to make 
the
   derivative work available to others as provided herein, then 
Licensee hereby
   agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of the changes 
made to Python
   3.6.10.

4. PSF is making Python 3.6.10 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.
   PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  BY 
WAY OF
   EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
   WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE 
OR THAT THE
   USE OF PYTHON 3.6.10 WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
3.6.10
   FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF
   MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 3.6.10, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE
   THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship
   of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and Licensee.  
This License
   Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF trademarks or trade 
name in a
   trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
   third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python 3.6.10, Licensee 
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agrees
   to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.
BEOPEN.COM LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 2.0
BEOPEN PYTHON OPEN SOURCE LICENSE AGREEMENT VERSION 1

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between BeOpen.com ("BeOpen"), having an 
office at
   160 Saratoga Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95051, and the Individual or 
Organization
   ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using this software in source 
or binary
   form and its associated documentation ("the Software").

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this BeOpen Python License 
Agreement,
   BeOpen hereby grants Licensee a non-exclusive, royalty-free, world-
wide license
   to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, 
prepare derivative
   works, distribute, and otherwise use the Software alone or in any 
derivative
   version, provided, however, that the BeOpen Python License is 
retained in the
   Software, alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.

3. BeOpen is making the Software available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.
   BEOPEN MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  
BY WAY OF
   EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, BEOPEN MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
   WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE 
OR THAT THE
   USE OF THE SOFTWARE WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

4. BEOPEN SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF THE 
SOFTWARE FOR
   ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF USING,
   MODIFYING OR DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE, OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, 
EVEN IF
   ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

5. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

6. This License Agreement shall be governed by and interpreted in all 
respects
   by the law of the State of California, excluding conflict of law 
provisions.
   Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
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relationship of
   agency, partnership, or joint venture between BeOpen and Licensee.  
This License
   Agreement does not grant permission to use BeOpen trademarks or 
trade names in a
   trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
   third party.  As an exception, the "BeOpen Python" logos available 
at
   http://www.pythonlabs.com/logos.html may be used according to the 
permissions
   granted on that web page.

7. By copying, installing or otherwise using the software, Licensee 
agrees to be
   bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.
CNRI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 1.6.1
1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Corporation for National 
Research
   Initiatives, having an office at 1895 Preston White Drive, Reston, 
VA 20191
   ("CNRI"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing 
and
   otherwise using Python 1.6.1 software in source or binary form and 
its
   associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, CNRI 
hereby
   grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
   analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
   distribute, and otherwise use Python 1.6.1 alone or in any 
derivative version,
   provided, however, that CNRI's License Agreement and CNRI's notice 
of copyright,
   i.e., "Copyright © 1995-2001 Corporation for National Research 
Initiatives; All
   Rights Reserved" are retained in Python 1.6.1 alone or in any 
derivative version
   prepared by Licensee.  Alternately, in lieu of CNRI's License 
Agreement,
   Licensee may substitute the following text (omitting the quotes): 
"Python 1.6.1
   is made available subject to the terms and conditions in CNRI's 
License
   Agreement.  This Agreement together with Python 1.6.1 may be 
located on the
   Internet using the following unique, persistent identifier (known 
as a handle):
   1895.22/1013.  This Agreement may also be obtained from a proxy 
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server on the
   Internet using the following URL: http://hdl.handle.net/
1895.22/1013."

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or
   incorporates Python 1.6.1 or any part thereof, and wants to make 
the derivative
   work available to others as provided herein, then Licensee hereby 
agrees to
   include in any such work a brief summary of the changes made to 
Python 1.6.1.

4. CNRI is making Python 1.6.1 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.  CNRI
   MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  BY WAY 
OF EXAMPLE,
   BUT NOT LIMITATION, CNRI MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION 
OR WARRANTY
   OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT 
THE USE OF
   PYTHON 1.6.1 WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. CNRI SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
1.6.1 FOR
   ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF
   MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 1.6.1, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE
   THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

7. This License Agreement shall be governed by the federal 
intellectual property
   law of the United States, including without limitation the federal 
copyright
   law, and, to the extent such U.S. federal law does not apply, by 
the law of the
   Commonwealth of Virginia, excluding Virginia's conflict of law 
provisions.
   Notwithstanding the foregoing, with regard to derivative works 
based on Python
   1.6.1 that incorporate non-separable material that was previously 
distributed
   under the GNU General Public License (GPL), the law of the 
Commonwealth of
   Virginia shall govern this License Agreement only as to issues 
arising under or
   with respect to Paragraphs 4, 5, and 7 of this License Agreement.  
Nothing in
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   this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any relationship 
of agency,
   partnership, or joint venture between CNRI and Licensee.  This 
License Agreement
   does not grant permission to use CNRI trademarks or trade name in a 
trademark
   sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or 
any third
   party.

8. By clicking on the "ACCEPT" button where indicated, or by copying, 
installing
   or otherwise using Python 1.6.1, Licensee agrees to be bound by the 
terms and
   conditions of this License Agreement.
CWI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 0.9.0 THROUGH 1.2
Copyright © 1991 - 1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Amsterdam, The
Netherlands.  All rights reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted, 
provided that
the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that both that 
copyright
notice and this permission notice appear in supporting documentation, 
and that
the name of Stichting Mathematisch Centrum or CWI not be used in 
advertising or
publicity pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, 
written
prior permission.

STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO 
THIS
SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS, IN NO
EVENT SHALL STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, 
INDIRECT
OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS 
OF USE,
DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER 
TORTIOUS
ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF 
THIS
SOFTWARE.
Licenses and Acknowledgements for Incorporated Software
This section is an incomplete, but growing list of licenses and 
acknowledgements for third-party software incorporated in the Python 
distribution.

Mersenne Twister
The _random module includes code based on a download from http://
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www.math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/~m-mat/MT/MT2002/emt19937ar.html. The 
following are the verbatim comments from the original code:

A C-program for MT19937, with initialization improved 2002/1/26.
Coded by Takuji Nishimura and Makoto Matsumoto.

Before using, initialize the state by using init_genrand(seed)
or init_by_array(init_key, key_length).

Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002, Makoto Matsumoto and Takuji Nishimura,
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

 3. The names of its contributors may not be used to endorse or promote
    products derived from this software without specific prior written
    permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Any feedback is very welcome.
http://www.math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/~m-mat/MT/emt.html
email: m-mat @ math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp (remove space)
Sockets
The socket module uses the functions, getaddrinfo(), and 
getnameinfo(), which are coded in separate source files from the WIDE 
Project, http://www.wide.ad.jp/.

Copyright (C) 1995, 1996, 1997, and 1998 WIDE Project.
All rights reserved.
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Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. Neither the name of the project nor the names of its contributors
   may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software
   without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE PROJECT AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE PROJECT OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.
Floating point exception control
The source for the fpectl module includes the following notice:

  ---------------------------------------------------------------------
 /                       Copyright (c) 1996.                           
\
|          The Regents of the University of 
California.                 |
|                        All rights 
reserved.                           |
|                                                                      
 |
|   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software 
for   |
|   any purpose without fee is hereby granted, provided that this 
en-   |
|   tire notice is included in all copies of any software which is 
or   |
|   includes  a  copy  or  modification  of  this software and in 
all   |
|   copies of the supporting documentation for such 
software.           |

335



|                                                                      
 |
|   This  work was produced at the University of California, 
Lawrence   |
|   Livermore National Laboratory under  contract  no.  W-7405-
ENG-48   |
|   between  the  U.S.  Department  of  Energy and The Regents of 
the   |
|   University of California for the operation of UC 
LLNL.              |
|                                                                      
 |
|                              
DISCLAIMER                               |
|                                                                      
 |
|   This  software was prepared as an account of work sponsored by 
an   |
|   agency of the United States Government. Neither the United 
States   |
|   Government  nor the University of California nor any of their 
em-   |
|   ployees, makes any warranty, express or implied, or  assumes  
any   |
|   liability  or  responsibility  for the accuracy, completeness, 
or   |
|   usefulness of any information,  apparatus,  product,  or  
process   |
|   disclosed,   or  represents  that  its  use  would  not  
infringe   |
|   privately-owned rights. Reference herein to any specific  
commer-   |
|   cial  products,  process,  or  service  by trade name, 
trademark,   |
|   manufacturer, or otherwise, does not  necessarily  constitute  
or   |
|   imply  its endorsement, recommendation, or favoring by the 
United   |
|   States Government or the University of California. The views  
and   |
|   opinions  of authors expressed herein do not necessarily state 
or   |
|   reflect those of the United States Government or  the  
University   |
|   of  California,  and shall not be used for advertising or 
product   |
 \  endorsement 
purposes.                                              /
  ---------------------------------------------------------------------
Asynchronous socket services
The asynchat and asyncore modules contain the following notice:
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Copyright 1996 by Sam Rushing

                        All Rights Reserved

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and
its documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby
granted, provided that the above copyright notice appear in all
copies and that both that copyright notice and this permission
notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of Sam
Rushing not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
distribution of the software without specific, written prior
permission.

SAM RUSHING DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE,
INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS, IN
NO EVENT SHALL SAM RUSHING BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS
OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT,
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN
CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.
Cookie management
The http.cookies module contains the following notice:

Copyright 2000 by Timothy O'Malley 

               All Rights Reserved

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software
and its documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby
granted, provided that the above copyright notice appear in all
copies and that both that copyright notice and this permission
notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of
Timothy O'Malley  not be used in advertising or publicity
pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, written
prior permission.

Timothy O'Malley DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS
SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY
AND FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL Timothy O'Malley BE LIABLE FOR
ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS
ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR
PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.
Execution tracing
The trace module contains the following notice:

portions copyright 2001, Autonomous Zones Industries, Inc., all 
rights...
err...  reserved and offered to the public under the terms of the
Python 2.2 license.
Author: Zooko O'Whielacronx
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http://zooko.com/
mailto:zooko@zooko.com

Copyright 2000, Mojam Media, Inc., all rights reserved.
Author: Skip Montanaro

Copyright 1999, Bioreason, Inc., all rights reserved.
Author: Andrew Dalke

Copyright 1995-1997, Automatrix, Inc., all rights reserved.
Author: Skip Montanaro

Copyright 1991-1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum, all rights 
reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this Python software 
and
its associated documentation for any purpose without fee is hereby
granted, provided that the above copyright notice appears in all 
copies,
and that both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear 
in
supporting documentation, and that the name of neither Automatrix,
Bioreason or Mojam Media be used in advertising or publicity 
pertaining to
distribution of the software without specific, written prior 
permission.
UUencode and UUdecode functions
The uu module contains the following notice:

Copyright 1994 by Lance Ellinghouse
Cathedral City, California Republic, United States of America.
                       All Rights Reserved
Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that
both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
supporting documentation, and that the name of Lance Ellinghouse
not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution
of the software without specific, written prior permission.
LANCE ELLINGHOUSE DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL LANCE ELLINGHOUSE CENTRUM BE LIABLE
FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Modified by Jack Jansen, CWI, July 1995:
- Use binascii module to do the actual line-by-line conversion
  between ascii and binary. This results in a 1000-fold speedup. The C
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  version is still 5 times faster, though.
- Arguments more compliant with Python standard
XML Remote Procedure Calls
The xmlrpc.client module contains the following notice:

    The XML-RPC client interface is

Copyright (c) 1999-2002 by Secret Labs AB
Copyright (c) 1999-2002 by Fredrik Lundh

By obtaining, using, and/or copying this software and/or its
associated documentation, you agree that you have read, understood,
and will comply with the following terms and conditions:

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and
its associated documentation for any purpose and without fee is
hereby granted, provided that the above copyright notice appears in
all copies, and that both that copyright notice and this permission
notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of
Secret Labs AB or the author not be used in advertising or publicity
pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, written
prior permission.

SECRET LABS AB AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD
TO THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANT-
ABILITY AND FITNESS.  IN NO EVENT SHALL SECRET LABS AB OR THE AUTHOR
BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY
DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS
ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE
OF THIS SOFTWARE.
test_epoll
The test_epoll module contains the following notice:

Copyright (c) 2001-2006 Twisted Matrix Laboratories.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
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OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
Select kqueue
The select module contains the following notice for the kqueue 
interface:

Copyright (c) 2000 Doug White, 2006 James Knight, 2007 Christian Heimes
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.
SipHash24
The file Python/pyhash.c contains Marek Majkowski’ implementation of 
Dan Bernstein’s SipHash24 algorithm. The contains the following note:

Copyright (c) 2013  Marek Majkowski 

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
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included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

Original location:
   https://github.com/majek/csiphash/

Solution inspired by code from:
   Samuel Neves (supercop/crypto_auth/siphash24/little)
   djb (supercop/crypto_auth/siphash24/little2)
   Jean-Philippe Aumasson (https://131002.net/siphash/siphash24.c)
strtod and dtoa
The file Python/dtoa.c, which supplies C functions dtoa and strtod for 
conversion of C doubles to and from strings, is derived from the file 
of the same name by David M. Gay, currently available from http://
www.netlib.org/fp/. The original file, as retrieved on March 16, 2009, 
contains the following copyright and licensing notice:

/****************************************************************
 *
 * The author of this software is David M. Gay.
 *
 * Copyright (c) 1991, 2000, 2001 by Lucent Technologies.
 *
 * Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for 
any
 * purpose without fee is hereby granted, provided that this entire 
notice
 * is included in all copies of any software which is or includes a 
copy
 * or modification of this software and in all copies of the supporting
 * documentation for such software.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS BEING PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED
 * WARRANTY.  IN PARTICULAR, NEITHER THE AUTHOR NOR LUCENT MAKES ANY
 * REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF ANY KIND CONCERNING THE 
MERCHANTABILITY
 * OF THIS SOFTWARE OR ITS FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
 *
 ***************************************************************/
OpenSSL
The modules hashlib, posix, ssl, crypt use the OpenSSL library for 
added performance if made available by the operating system. 
Additionally, the Windows and Mac OS X installers for Python may 
include a copy of the OpenSSL libraries, so we include a copy of the 
OpenSSL license here:

 LICENSE ISSUES
 ==============

 The OpenSSL toolkit stays under a dual license, i.e. both the 
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conditions of
 the OpenSSL License and the original SSLeay license apply to the 
toolkit.
 See below for the actual license texts. Actually both licenses are 
BSD-style
 Open Source licenses. In case of any license issues related to OpenSSL
 please contact openssl-core@openssl.org.

 OpenSSL License
 ---------------

   /* 
====================================================================
    * Copyright (c) 1998-2008 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights 
reserved.
    *
    * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
    * modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
    * are met:
    *
    * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    *
    * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
    *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in
    *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
    *    distribution.
    *
    * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
    *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
    *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL 
Project
    *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
    *
    * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
    *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
    *    prior written permission. For written permission, please 
contact
    *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
    *
    * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called 
"OpenSSL"
    *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
    *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
    *
    * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the 
following
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    *    acknowledgment:
    *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL 
Project
    *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
    *
    * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND 
ANY
    * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
    * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
    * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
    * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
    * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
    * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
    * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
    * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
    * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
    * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF 
ADVISED
    * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
    * 
====================================================================
    *
    * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric 
Young
    * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by 
Tim
    * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
    *
    */

Original SSLeay License
-----------------------

   /* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
    * All rights reserved.
    *
    * This package is an SSL implementation written
    * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
    * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes 
SSL.
    *
    * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as 
long as
    * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following 
conditions
    * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
    * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
    * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
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terms
    * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
    *
    * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright 
notices in
    * the code are not to be removed.
    * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
    * as the author of the parts of the library used.
    * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup 
or
    * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
    *
    * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
    * modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
    * are met:
    * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
    *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
    *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in the
    *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
    * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
    *    must display the following acknowledgement:
    *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
    *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
    *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from 
the library
    *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
    * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
    *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
    *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
    *
    * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
    * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, THE
    * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE
    * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
    * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
    * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF 
SUBSTITUTE GOODS
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    * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
    * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT, STRICT
    * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY
    * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF
    * SUCH DAMAGE.
    *
    * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
    * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code 
cannot simply be
    * copied and put under another distribution licence
    * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
    */
expat
The pyexpat extension is built using an included copy of the expat 
sources unless the build is configured --with-system-expat:

Copyright (c) 1998, 1999, 2000 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd
                               and Clark Cooper

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT,
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
libffi
The _ctypes extension is built using an included copy of the libffi 
sources unless the build is configured --with-system-libffi:

Copyright (c) 1996-2008  Red Hat, Inc and others.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
``Software''), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
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distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'', WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER
DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
zlib
The zlib extension is built using an included copy of the zlib sources 
if the zlib version found on the system is too old to be used for the 
build:

Copyright (C) 1995-2011 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler

This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied
warranty.  In no event will the authors be held liable for any damages
arising from the use of this software.

Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose,
including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute it
freely, subject to the following restrictions:

1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must not
   claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this software
   in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation would 
be
   appreciated but is not required.

2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must 
not be
   misrepresented as being the original software.

3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
distribution.

Jean-loup Gailly        Mark Adler
jloup@gzip.org          madler@alumni.caltech.edu
cfuhash
The implementation of the hash table used by the tracemalloc is based 
on the cfuhash project:

Copyright (c) 2005 Don Owens
All rights reserved.
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This code is released under the BSD license:

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

  * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
    copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
    disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
    with the distribution.

  * Neither the name of the author nor the names of its
    contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived
    from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE
COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR
SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
libmpdec
The _decimal module is built using an included copy of the libmpdec 
library unless the build is configured --with-system-libmpdec:

Copyright (c) 2008-2016 Stefan Krah. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE
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FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

Philipp Hagemeister ipaddress 1.0.23

URL for License – https://github.com/phihag/ipaddress/blob/master/
LICENSE

Copyright notice found in source file:

# Copyright 2007 Google Inc.
#  Licensed to PSF under a Contributor Agreement.

Note – This package is a modified version of cpython's ipaddress 
module. It is therefore distributed under the PSF license.

LICENSE NAME: PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2.0
1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation 
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and 
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and 
its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF  
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide 
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, 
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python alone 
or in any derivative version, provided, however, that PSF's
License Agreement and PSF's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c) 
2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006 Python Software Foundation; All 
Rights Reserved" are retained in Python alone or in any derivative 
version prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on 
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make the 
derivative work available to others as provided herein, then Licensee 
hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of the 
changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis. PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED. 
BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY 
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PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY 
THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and 
Licensee. This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF 
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote 
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee agrees 
to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-------
Note – The component has NO 4th party components.

Pivotal Software, Inc spring-context
5.2.1.RELEASE

Copyright [2019] [Pivotal Software, Inc]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Mentioned fourth Party tech uses the above licence:
1. spring-aop 5.1.3
2. spring-beans 5.1.3
3. spring-core 5.1.3
4. spring-expression 5.1.3
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Pivotal Software, Inc Spring Framework
5.2.4.RELEASE

org.springframework 5.2.3.RELEASE

## License

The Spring Framework is released under version 2.0 of the [Apache 
License](https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0).

COPYRIGHT: Copyright (c) 2002-2019 Pivotal, Inc.

LICENSE:

Apache License
Version 2.0, January 2004
https://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common
control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
"control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the
outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications,
including but not limited to software source code, documentation
source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
and conversions to other media types.
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"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
(an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes
of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain
separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of,
the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions
to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner
or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of
the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted"
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent
to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems,
and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the
Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but
excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and
subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the
Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
(except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made,
use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work,
where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
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as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
meet the following conditions:

(a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

(b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
stating that You changed the files; and

(c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
the Derivative Works; and

(d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must
include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed
as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or,
within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents
of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside
or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and
may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with
the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise,
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work
by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify
the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade
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names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor,
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions
of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the
appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any
risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special,
incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a
result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason
of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]
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Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

=======================================================================

SPRING FRAMEWORK ${version} SUBCOMPONENTS:

Spring Framework ${version} includes a number of subcomponents
with separate copyright notices and license terms. The product that
includes this file does not necessarily use all the open source
subcomponents referred to below. Your use of the source
code for these subcomponents is subject to the terms and
conditions of the following licenses.

>>> ASM 4.0 (org.ow2.asm:asm:4.0, org.ow2.asm:asm-commons:4.0):

Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
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BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Copyright (c) 1999-2009, OW2 Consortium <https://www.ow2.org/>

>>> CGLIB 3.0 (cglib:cglib:3.0):

Per the LICENSE file in the CGLIB JAR distribution downloaded from
https://sourceforge.net/projects/cglib/files/cglib3/3.0/cglib-3.0.jar/
download,
CGLIB 3.0 is licensed under the Apache License, version 2.0, the text 
of which
is included above.

=======================================================================
========

To the extent any open source components are licensed under the EPL 
and/or
other similar licenses that require the source code and/or 
modifications to
source code to be made available (as would be noted above), you may 
obtain a
copy of the source code corresponding to the binaries for such open 
source
components and modifications thereto, if any, (the "Source Files"), by
downloading the Source Files from https://spring.io/projects, 
Pivotal's website
at https://network.pivotal.io/open-source, or by sending a request, 
with your
name and address to: Pivotal Software, Inc., 875 Howard Street, 5th 
floor, San
Francisco, CA 94103, Attention: General Counsel. All such requests 
should
clearly specify: OPEN SOURCE FILES REQUEST, Attention General Counsel. 
Pivotal
can mail a copy of the Source Files to you on a CD or equivalent 
physical
medium.

This offer to obtain a copy of the Source Files is valid for three 
years from
the date you acquired this Software product. Alternatively, the Source 
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Files
may accompany the Software.

==============
Modules:

spring-aop
spring-aspects
spring-beans
spring-context-indexer
spring-context-support
spring-context
spring-core
spring-expression
spring-framework-bom
spring-instrument
spring-jcl
spring-jdbc
spring-jms
spring-messaging
spring-orm
spring-oxm
spring-test
spring-tx
spring-web
spring-webflux
spring-webmvc
spring-websocket
org.springframework 5.2.3.RELEASE

## License

The Spring Framework is released under version 2.0 of the [Apache 
License](https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0).

COPYRIGHT: Copyright (c) 2002-2019 Pivotal, Inc.

LICENSE:

Apache License
Version 2.0, January 2004
https://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
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"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
the copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common
control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
"control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the
outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
exercising permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications,
including but not limited to software source code, documentation
source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
(an example is provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the purposes
of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain
separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces of,
the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions
to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner
or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of
the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted"
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent
to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control systems,
and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the
Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but
excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and
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subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the
Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
(except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made,
use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work,
where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
meet the following conditions:

(a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

(b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
stating that You changed the files; and

(c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
the Derivative Works; and

(d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must
include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed
as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or,
within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents
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of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside
or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and
may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with
the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise,
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work
by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify
the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor,
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions
of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the
appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any
risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special,
incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a
result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
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or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason
of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
the brackets!) The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

=======================================================================

SPRING FRAMEWORK ${version} SUBCOMPONENTS:

Spring Framework ${version} includes a number of subcomponents
with separate copyright notices and license terms. The product that
includes this file does not necessarily use all the open source
subcomponents referred to below. Your use of the source
code for these subcomponents is subject to the terms and
conditions of the following licenses.

>>> ASM 4.0 (org.ow2.asm:asm:4.0, org.ow2.asm:asm-commons:4.0):

Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
All rights reserved.
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Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Copyright (c) 1999-2009, OW2 Consortium <https://www.ow2.org/>

>>> CGLIB 3.0 (cglib:cglib:3.0):

Per the LICENSE file in the CGLIB JAR distribution downloaded from
https://sourceforge.net/projects/cglib/files/cglib3/3.0/cglib-3.0.jar/
download,
CGLIB 3.0 is licensed under the Apache License, version 2.0, the text 
of which
is included above.

=======================================================================
========

To the extent any open source components are licensed under the EPL 
and/or
other similar licenses that require the source code and/or 
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modifications to
source code to be made available (as would be noted above), you may 
obtain a
copy of the source code corresponding to the binaries for such open 
source
components and modifications thereto, if any, (the "Source Files"), by
downloading the Source Files from https://spring.io/projects, 
Pivotal's website
at https://network.pivotal.io/open-source, or by sending a request, 
with your
name and address to: Pivotal Software, Inc., 875 Howard Street, 5th 
floor, San
Francisco, CA 94103, Attention: General Counsel. All such requests 
should
clearly specify: OPEN SOURCE FILES REQUEST, Attention General Counsel. 
Pivotal
can mail a copy of the Source Files to you on a CD or equivalent 
physical
medium.

This offer to obtain a copy of the Source Files is valid for three 
years from
the date you acquired this Software product. Alternatively, the Source 
Files
may accompany the Software.

==============
Modules:

spring-aop
spring-aspects
spring-beans
spring-context-indexer
spring-context-support
spring-context
spring-core
spring-expression
spring-framework-bom
spring-instrument
spring-jcl
spring-jdbc
spring-jms
spring-messaging
spring-orm
spring-oxm
spring-test
spring-tx
spring-web
spring-webflux
spring-webmvc
spring-websocket
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The Squid Software Foundation squid 3.5.20-12

SQUID Web Proxy Cache                        http://www.squid-
cache.org/
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

Copyright (C) 1996-2019 The Squid Software Foundation and contributors

Squid software is distributed under GPLv2+ license and includes 
contributions from numerous individuals and organizations.
Please see the COPYING and CONTRIBUTORS files for details.

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.  
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301, USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
Preamble
The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is 
intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--
to make sure the software is free for all its users. This General 
Public License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's 
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it. 
(Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU 
Lesser General Public License instead.) You can apply it to your 
programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price. Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you 
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for 
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it 
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it 
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. 
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if 
you distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that 
you have. You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the 
source code. And you must show them these terms so they know their 
rights.
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We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and 
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy, 
distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain 
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free 
software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the 
original, so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect 
on the original authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents. We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free 
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the 
program proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any 
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and 
modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a 
notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, 
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" 
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: 
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, 
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another 
language. (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in 
the term "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not 
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program 
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program 
(independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that 
is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source 
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously 
and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice 
and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to 
this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other 
recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and 
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of 
it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute 
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, 
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provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in 
whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part 
thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties 
under the terms of this License.
c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively when 
run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive use 
in the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement 
including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is 
no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that 
users may redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling 
the user how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the 
Program itself is interactive but does not normally print such an 
announcement, your work based on the Program is not required to print 
an announcement.)
These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If 
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in 
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those 
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you 
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of 
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the 
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest 
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to 
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or 
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program 
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of 
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under 
the scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of 
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 
and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,
b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three years, 
to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of 
physically performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable 
copy of the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the 
terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for 
software interchange; or,
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c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer to 
distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed 
only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the 
program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in 
accord with Subsection b above.)
The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for 
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any 
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a 
special exception, the source code distributed need not include 
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary 
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the 
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component 
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent 
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as 
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not 
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program 
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise 
to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and 
will automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under this 
License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such 
parties remain in full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not 
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or 
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are 
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by 
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying 
the Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the 
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to 
these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further 
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. 
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to 
this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent 
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues), 
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or 
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not 
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
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distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this 
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you 
may not distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent 
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by 
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then 
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to 
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other 
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any 
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any 
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the 
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented by public license practices. Many people have made 
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed 
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that 
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing 
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot 
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in 
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the 
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License 
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding 
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among 
countries not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates 
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new 
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may 
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program 
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by 
the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a 
version number of this License, you may choose any version ever 
published by the Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free 
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the 
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
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sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the 
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free 
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. 
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR 
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE 
PROGRAM IS WITH YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME 
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY 
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE 
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING 
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF 
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH 
DAMAGES.

For support, please use the following resources:

    * General help and support:  squid-users@lists.squid-cache.org
    * Public bug reports:        http://bugs.squid-cache.org/
    * Security bug reports:      squid-bugs@lists.squid-cache.org
    * Development discussions:   squid-dev@lists.squid-cache.org

For mailing list subscription instructions, project maintainers contact
information, commercial services, and many other support details, 
please
visit http://www.squid-cache.org/Support/

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
(at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
along with this program. If not, see http://www.gnu.org/licenses/.
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----------------------------------------------------------------
perl-DBI-1.627-4  ---- Fourth Party License

COPYRIGHT

The DBI module is Copyright (c) 1994-2012 Tim Bunce. Ireland. All 
rights reserved.

You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public 
License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl 5.10.0 
README file.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------------
libecap-1.0.0-1 - Fourth Party license

Copyright 2008 The Measurement Factory.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

   1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
   this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

   2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE MEASUREMENT FACTORY ``AS IS'' AND ANY 
EXPRESS
OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO
EVENT SHALL THE MEASUREMENT FACTORY OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
DIRECT,
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
(INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS 
OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY
OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS 
SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
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---------------
squid-migration-script  - Fourth Party License

# Copyright (C) 2016 Red Hat, Inc.
#
# This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
# it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
# he Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
# (at your option) any later version.
#
# This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
# but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
# MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the
# GNU General Public License for more details.
#
# You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
# with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.,
# 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.
#
# Authors: Lubos Uhliarik

Eclipse Foundation Jetty 9.4.26.v20200117

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the
terms of the Eclipse Public License 1.0 which is available at
https://www.eclipse.org/org/documents/epl-1.0/EPL-1.0.txt
or the Apache Software License 2.0 which is available at
https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

This distribution elects to license under the Apache 2.0 license

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.
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      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
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"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:
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      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify

373



      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.
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   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Notice.txt

Notices for Eclipse Jetty
=========================
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jetty project.

Project home: https://www.eclipse.org/jetty/

Trademarks
----------
Eclipse Jetty, and Jetty are trademarks of the Eclipse Foundation.

Copyright
---------
All contributions are the property of the respective authors or of
entities to which copyright has been assigned by the authors (eg. 
employer).

Declared Project Licenses
-------------------------
This artifacts of this project are made available under the terms of:

  * the Eclipse Public License v. 1.0
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    http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-v10.html
    SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-1.0

  or

  * the Apache License, Version 2.0
    https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.
    SPDX-License-Identifier: Apache-2.0

The following dependencies are EPL.
 * org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:org.eclipse.jdt.core

The following dependencies are EPL and ASL2.
 * org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.security.auth.message

The following dependencies are EPL and CDDL 1.0.
 * org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.mail.glassfish

The following dependencies are licensed by the OW2 Foundation 
according to the
terms of http://asm.ow2.org/license.html

 * org.ow2.asm:asm-commons
 * org.ow2.asm:asm

The following dependencies are ASL2 licensed. (no deps)

 * org.apache.taglibs:taglibs-standard-spec
 * org.apache.taglibs:taglibs-standard-impl

The following dependencies are ASL2 licensed.  Based on selected 
classes from
following Apache Tomcat jars, all ASL2 licensed.

 * org.mortbay.jasper:apache-jsp 
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jasper
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-juli
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jsp-api
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-el-api
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jasper-el
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-api
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-util-scan
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-util
 
 * org.mortbay.jasper:apache-el
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jasper-el
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-el-api

Cryptography
------------
Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
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currently
may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, and/or re-
export to
another country, of encryption software. BEFORE using any encryption 
software,
please check the country's laws, regulations and policies concerning 
the import,
possession, or use, and re-export of encryption software, to see if 
this is
permitted.

The UnixCrypt.java code implements the one way cryptography used by
Unix systems for simple password protection.  Copyright 1996 Aki 
Yoshida,
modified April 2001  by Iris Van den Broeke, Daniel Deville.
Permission to use, copy, modify and distribute UnixCrypt
for non-commercial or commercial purposes and without fee is
granted provided that the copyright notice appears in all copies.

**************
FROM POM FILE:

org.ow2.asm asm / asm-common / asm-tree / asm-analysis 7.0
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
ASM: a very small and fast Java bytecode manipulation framework
Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
  contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
  this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
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SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

=======================================================================
=======================================================
THIRD-PARTY DEPENDENCY #1 org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
util,org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-http,org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-io, 
org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-plus,org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
webapp,org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-xml,org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
servlet,org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-security,org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-jmx
THIRD-PARTY DEPENDENCY #1 COPYRIGHT NOTICE is same as Top Level 
Component
THIRD-PARTY DEPENDENCY #1 LICENSE is same as Top Level Component

-------------------------------------------------------------------
FOURTH-PARTY DEPENDENCY #2 org.ow2.asm:asm 7.3.1
FOURTH-PARTY DEPENDENCY #2 LICENSE of org.ow2.asm:asm component

License
ASM is released under the following 3-Clause BSD License:

ASM: a very small and fast Java bytecode manipulation framework
Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
  contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
  this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
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BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

====================End of LICENSE of org.ow2.asm:asm component 
component======================
=======================================================================
=======================================================

---
org.eclipse.jetty.toolchain jetty-schema 3.1.2

COPYRIGHT: Copyright 1995-2018 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd.

LICENSE: Apache Software License - Version 2.0 + Eclipse Public 
License - Version 1.0

---
org.eclipse.jetty.orbit javax.security.auth.message 1.0.0.v201108011116
org.eclipse.jetty.orbit javax.activation 1.1.0.v201105071233
COPYRIGHT: Mort Bay Consulting
LICENSE: Apache Software License - Version 2.0 + Eclipse Public 
License - Version 1.0

---
org.mortbay.jasper apache-jsp 8.5.40
COPYRIGHT: Mort Bay Consulting
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 https://github.com/jetty-project/jasper-jsp/blob/
jasper-jsp-8.5.40/LICENSE

---
org.apache.taglibs taglibs-standard-imp 1.2.5
org.apache.taglibs taglibs-standard-spec 1.2.5
COPYRIGHT: Copyright © 2001-2015 The Apache Software Foundation. All 
Rights Reserved.
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

---
org.eclipse.jetty.toolchain jetty-perf-helper 1.0.5
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:

//  Copyright (c) 1995-2014 Mort Bay Consulting Pty. Ltd.
//  
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
//  All rights reserved. This program and the accompanying materials
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//  are made available under the terms of the Eclipse Public License 
v1.0
//  and Apache License v2.0 which accompanies this distribution.
//
//      The Eclipse Public License is available at
//      http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-v10.html
//
//      The Apache License v2.0 is available at
//      http://www.opensource.org/licenses/apache2.0.php
//
//  You may elect to redistribute this code under either of these 
licenses.

---
org.slf4j jcl104-over-slf4j 1.7.25
org.slf4j log4j-over-slf4j 1.7.25
org.slf4j slf4j-api 1.7.25
org.slf4j slf4j-simple 1.7.25
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright (c) 2004-2017 QOS.ch
All rights reserved.

Permission is hereby granted, free  of charge, to any person obtaining
a  copy  of this  software  and  associated  documentation files  (the
"Software"), to  deal in  the Software without  restriction, including
without limitation  the rights to  use, copy, modify,  merge, publish,
distribute,  sublicense, and/or sell  copies of  the Software,  and to
permit persons to whom the Software  is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The  above  copyright  notice  and  this permission  notice  shall  be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE  SOFTWARE IS  PROVIDED  "AS  IS", WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF ANY  KIND,
EXPRESS OR  IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED  TO THE  WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY,    FITNESS    FOR    A   PARTICULAR    PURPOSE    AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

---
org.jboss.logging 3.3.2.Final
COPYRIGHT: Copyright 2010 Red Hat, Inc.
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 https://github.com/jboss-logging/jboss-logging/
blob/3.3.2.Final/src/main/resources/META-INF/LICENSE.txt
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---
com.github.jnr jnr-unixsocket 0.22

COPYRIGHT:
Copyright (C) 2016 Fritz Elfert
Copyright (C) 2009 Wayne Meissner
Copyright (C) 2016 Marcus Linke
Copyright (C) 2014 Greg Vanore

LICENSE: Apache 2.0

  Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
  you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
  You may obtain a copy of the License at

      http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

  Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
  distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
  WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
  See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

---
org.eclipse.jetty.alpn » alpn-api 1.1.3.v20160715
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
//  Copyright (c) 1995-2015 Mort Bay Consulting Pty. Ltd.
//  
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
//  All rights reserved. This program and the accompanying materials
//  are made available under the terms of the Eclipse Public License 
v1.0
//  and Apache License v2.0 which accompanies this distribution.
//
//      The Eclipse Public License is available at
//      http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-v10.html
//
//      The Apache License v2.0 is available at
//      http://www.opensource.org/licenses/apache2.0.php
//
//  You may elect to redistribute this code under either of these 
licenses.

---
org.infinispan » infinispan-core  9.4.8.Final
org.infinispan » infinispan-query 9.4.8.Final
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org.infinispan » infinispan-client-hotrod 9.4.8.Final
org.infinispan » infinispan-remote-query-client 9.4.8.Final
Copyright The Infinispan Project Team
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 https://github.com/infinispan/infinispan/blob/
9.4.8.Final/LICENSE.md

---
org.conscrypt » conscrypt-openjdk-uber v2.1.0
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright 2016 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

---
org.mongodb » mongo-java-driver 2.13.2
COPYRIGHT: Copyright 2008-present MongoDB, Inc.
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 https://github.com/mongodb/mongo-java-driver/blob/
r2.13.2/LICENSE.txt

NOTICE FILE:
The MongoDB Java Driver uses third-party libraries or other resources 
that may
be distributed under licenses different than the MongoDB Java Driver 
software.

In the event that we accidentally failed to list a required notice,
please bring it to our attention through any of the ways detailed here:

           mongodb-dev@googlegroups.com

The attached notices are provided for information only.

For any licenses that require disclosure of source, sources are 
available at
https://github.com/mongodb/mongo-java-driver.

1) The following files: Immutable.java, NotThreadSafe.java, 
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ThreadSafe.java

   Copyright (c) 2005 Brian Goetz and Tim Peierls
   Released under the Creative Commons Attribution License (http://
creativecommons.org/licenses/by/2.5)
   Official home: http://www.jcip.net

   Any republication or derived work distributed in source code form
   must include this copyright and license notice.

2) The following files: Assertions.java, AbstractCopyOnWriteMap.java, 
CopyOnWriteMap.java

    Copyright (c) 2008-2014 Atlassian Pty Ltd

    Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
    you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
    You may obtain a copy of the License at

        http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

    Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
    distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
    WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
    See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
    limitations under the License.

3) The following files: Beta.java, UnsignedLongs.java, 
UnsignedLongsTest.java

    Copyright 2010 The Guava Authors
    Copyright 2011 The Guava Authors

    Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
    you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
    You may obtain a copy of the License at

        http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

    Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
    distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
    WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
    See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
    limitations under the License.

4) The following files: ReadTimeoutHandler.java

    Copyright 2008-present MongoDB, Inc.
    Copyright 2012 The Netty Project
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    Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
    you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
    You may obtain a copy of the License at

      http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

    Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
    distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
    WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
    See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
    limitations under the License.

5) The following files: InstantCodec.java, Jsr310CodecProvider.java, 
LocalDateCodec.java, LocalDateTimeCodec.java, LocalTimeCodec.java

    Copyright 2008-present MongoDB, Inc.
    Copyright 2018 Cezary Bartosiak

    Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
    you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
    You may obtain a copy of the License at

      http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

    Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
    distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
    WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
    See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
    limitations under the License.

6) The following files: SaslPrep.java

     Copyright 2008-present MongoDB, Inc.
     Copyright 2017 Tom Bentley

     Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
     you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
     You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

     Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, 
software
     distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
     WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
     See the License for the specific language governing permissions 
and
     limitations under the License.

384



7) The following files (originally from https://github.com/
marianobarrios/tls-channel):

       AsynchronousTlsChannel.java
       AsynchronousTlsChannelGroup.java
       ExtendedAsynchronousByteChannel.java
       BufferHolder.java
       ByteBufferSet.java
       ByteBufferUtil.java
       TlsChannelImpl.java
       TlsChannelCallbackException.java
       Util.java
       BufferAllocator.java
       ClientTlsChannel.java
       NeedsReadException.java
       NeedsTaskException.java
       NeedsWriteException.java
       TlsChannel.java
       TlsChannelBuilder.java
       TlsChannelFlowControlException.java
       TrackingAllocator.java
       WouldBlockException.java

     Copyright (c) [2015-2018] all contributors

     MIT License

     Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy
     of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal
     in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the rights
     to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, 
and/or sell
     copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
     furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

     The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
     copies or substantial portions of the Software.

     THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
     IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
     FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
     AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
     LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 

385



ARISING FROM,
     OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS IN THE
SOFTWARE.

---
org.springframework » spring-beans 3.2.8.RELEASE
COPYRIGHT: Copyright (c) 2002-2014 Pivotal, Inc.
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 The Spring Framework is released under version 2.0 
of the Apache License.

---
org.jboss.logging » jboss-logging 3.3.2.Final
COPYRIGHT: Copyright 2010 Red Hat, Inc.
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 https://github.com/jboss-logging/jboss-logging/
blob/3.3.2.Final/src/main/resources/META-INF/LICENSE.txt

---
com.hazelcast » hazelcast 3.9.4
com.hazelcast » hazelcast-client 3.9.4
LICENSE: Apache 2.0 https://github.com/hazelcast/hazelcast/blob/v3.9.4/
LICENSE
NOTICE FILE:
The packages:

com.hazelcast.util.collection
com.hazelcast.internal.util.concurrent

and the classes:

com.hazelcast.util.QuickMath
com.hazelcast.client.impl.protocol.util.UnsafeBuffer
com.hazelcast.client.impl.protocol.util.BufferBuilder

contain code originating from the Agrona project
(https://github.com/real-logic/Agrona).

The class com.hazelcast.util.HashUtil contains code originating
from the Koloboke project (https://github.com/OpenHFT/Koloboke).

The class classloading.ThreadLocalLeakTestUtils contains code 
originating
from the Tomcat project (https://github.com/apache/tomcat).

com.hazelcast.internal.cluster.fd.PhiAccrualFailureDetector contains 
code originating
from the Akka project (https://github.com/akka/akka/).

===
The  task is based on code Copyright (c) 2002, Landmark
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Graphics Corp that has been kindly donated to the Apache Software
Foundation.

===
W3C® SOFTWARE NOTICE AND LICENSE
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/2002/copyright-software-20021231

This work (and included software, documentation such as READMEs, or 
other
related items) is being provided by the copyright holders under the 
following
license. By obtaining, using and/or copying this work, you (the 
licensee) agree
that you have read, understood, and will comply with the following 
terms and
conditions.

Permission to copy, modify, and distribute this software and its 
documentation,
with or without modification, for any purpose and without fee or 
royalty is
hereby granted, provided that you include the following on ALL copies 
of the
software and documentation or portions thereof, including 
modifications:

  1. The full text of this NOTICE in a location viewable to users of 
the
     redistributed or derivative work. 
  2. Any pre-existing intellectual property disclaimers, notices, or 
terms
     and conditions. If none exist, the W3C Software Short Notice 
should be
     included (hypertext is preferred, text is permitted) within the 
body
     of any redistributed or derivative code.
  3. Notice of any changes or modifications to the files, including 
the date
     changes were made. (We recommend you provide URIs to the location 
from
     which the code is derived.)
     
THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS PROVIDED "AS IS," AND COPYRIGHT 
HOLDERS MAKE
NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT 
NOT LIMITED
TO, WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE OR THAT
THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD 
PARTY
PATENTS, COPYRIGHTS, TRADEMARKS OR OTHER RIGHTS.
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COPYRIGHT HOLDERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, SPECIAL 
OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR 
DOCUMENTATION.

The name and trademarks of copyright holders may NOT be used in 
advertising or
publicity pertaining to the software without specific, written prior 
permission.
Title to copyright in this software and any associated documentation 
will at
all times remain with copyright holders.

____________________________________

This formulation of W3C's notice and license became active on December 
31 2002.
This version removes the copyright ownership notice such that this 
license can
be used with materials other than those owned by the W3C, reflects 
that ERCIM
is now a host of the W3C, includes references to this specific dated 
version of
the license, and removes the ambiguous grant of "use". Otherwise, this 
version
is the same as the previous version and is written so as to preserve 
the Free
Software Foundation's assessment of GPL compatibility and OSI's 
certification
under the Open Source Definition. Please see our Copyright FAQ for 
common
questions about using materials from our site, including specific 
terms and
conditions for packages like libwww, Amaya, and Jigsaw. Other 
questions about
this notice can be directed to site-policy@w3.org.
 
Joseph Reagle  

This license came from: http://www.megginson.com/SAX/copying.html
  However please note future versions of SAX may be covered 
  under http://saxproject.org/?selected=pd

SAX2 is Free!

I hereby abandon any property rights to SAX 2.0 (the Simple API for
XML), and release all of the SAX 2.0 source code, compiled code, and
documentation contained in this distribution into the Public Domain.
SAX comes with NO WARRANTY or guarantee of fitness for any
purpose.

David Megginson, david@megginson.com
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2000-05-05

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------------
LICENSES per Deps:
=======================================================================
==============
jnr-posix is released under a tri EPL/GPL/LGPL license. You can use it,
redistribute it and/or modify it under the terms of the:

  Eclipse Public License version 2.0
    OR
  GNU General Public License version 2
    OR
  GNU Lesser General Public License version 2.1

This distribution elects to license under the EPL 2.0 license.
 * jnr-posix (com.github.jnr:jnr-posix:3.0.51 - http://
nexus.sonatype.org/oss-repository-hosting.html/jnr-posix)

BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License (BSD-3-Clause):

        * API Common (com.google.api:api-common:1.0.0 - https://
github.com/googleapis) 
        Copyright 2016, Google Inc.
        * GAX (Google Api eXtensions) (com.google.api:gax:1.0.0 - 
https://github.com/googleapis)
        Copyright 2016, Google Inc.
        * ParaNamer Core (com.thoughtworks.paranamer:paranamer:2.3 - 
http://paranamer.codehaus.org/paranamer)
        Copyright (c) 2006-2018 Paul Hammant & ThoughtWorks Inc
        * io.grpc:grpc-all (io.grpc:grpc-all:1.0.1 - https://
github.com/grpc/grpc-java)
        Copyright 2014 The gRPC Authors
        * io.grpc:grpc-auth (io.grpc:grpc-auth:1.0.1 - https://
github.com/grpc/grpc-java)
        Copyright 2014 The gRPC Authors
        * io.grpc:grpc-context (io.grpc:grpc-context:1.0.1 - https://
github.com/grpc/grpc-java)
        Copyright 2014 The gRPC Authors
        * io.grpc:grpc-core (io.grpc:grpc-core:1.0.1 - https://
github.com/grpc/grpc-java)
        Copyright 2014 The gRPC Authors
        * io.grpc:grpc-netty (io.grpc:grpc-netty:1.0.1 - https://
github.com/grpc/grpc-java)
        Copyright 2014 The gRPC Authors
        * io.grpc:grpc-okhttp (io.grpc:grpc-okhttp:1.0.1 - https://
github.com/grpc/grpc-java)
        Copyright 2014 The gRPC Authors
        * io.grpc:grpc-protobuf (io.grpc:grpc-protobuf:1.0.1 - https://
github.com/grpc/grpc-java)
        Copyright 2014 The gRPC Authors
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        * io.grpc:grpc-protobuf-lite (io.grpc:grpc-protobuf-lite:1.0.1 
- https://github.com/grpc/grpc-java)
        Copyright 2014 The gRPC Authors
        * io.grpc:grpc-protobuf-nano (io.grpc:grpc-protobuf-nano:1.0.1 
- https://github.com/grpc/grpc-java)
        Copyright 2014 The gRPC Authors
        * io.grpc:grpc-stub (io.grpc:grpc-stub:1.0.1 - https://
github.com/grpc/grpc-java)
        Copyright 2014 The gRPC Authors
        * ANTLR 3 Runtime (org.antlr:antlr-runtime:3.5.2 - http://
www.antlr.org)
        Copyright (c) 2012-2017 The ANTLR Project
        * asm (org.ow2.asm:asm:7.1 - http://asm.ow2.org/)
        Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
        * asm-analysis (org.ow2.asm:asm-analysis:7.1 - http://
asm.ow2.org/)
        Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
        * asm-commons (org.ow2.asm:asm-commons:7.1 - http://
asm.ow2.org/)
        Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
        * asm-tree (org.ow2.asm:asm-tree:7.1 - http://asm.ow2.org/)
        Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
        * ASM Util (org.ow2.asm:asm-util:5.0.3 - http://
asm.objectweb.org/asm-util/)
        Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
        * ThreeTen backport (org.threeten:threetenbp:1.3.3 - https://
www.threeten.org/threetenbp)
        Copyright (c) 2007-present, Stephen Colebourne & Michael 
Nascimento Santos.
        * Google Auth Library for Java - Credentials 
(com.google.auth:google-auth-library-credentials:0.6.1 - https://
github.com/google/google-auth-library-java/google-auth-library-
credentials)
        Copyright 2014, Google Inc.
        * Google Auth Library for Java - OAuth2 HTTP 
(com.google.auth:google-auth-library-oauth2-http:0.6.1 - https://
github.com/google/google-auth-library-java/google-auth-library-oauth2-
http)
        Copyright 2014, Google Inc.
        * Protocol Buffers [Core] (com.google.protobuf:protobuf-
java:3.0.2 - https://developers.google.com/protocol-buffers/protobuf-
java/)
        Copyright 2014, Google Inc.
        * Protocol Buffers [Core] (com.google.protobuf:protobuf-
java:3.2.0 - https://developers.google.com/protocol-buffers/protobuf-
java/)
        Copyright 2014, Google Inc.
        * Protocol Buffers [Util] (com.google.protobuf:protobuf-java-
util:3.2.0 - https://developers.google.com/protocol-buffers/protobuf-
java-util/)
        Copyright 2014, Google Inc.
        * Protocol Buffers [Lite] (com.google.protobuf:protobuf-
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lite:3.0.1 - https://developers.google.com/protocol-buffers/protobuf-
lite/)
        Copyright 2014, Google Inc.
        * Protocol Buffer JavaNano API 
(com.google.protobuf.nano:protobuf-javanano:3.0.0-alpha-5 - https://
developers.google.com/protocol-buffers/)
        Copyright 2014, Google Inc.

Note: This license has also been called the "New BSD License" or 
"Modified BSD License". See also the 2-clause BSD License.

Copyright 

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

=======================================================================
=======

    Eclipse Public License - Version 1.0:

        * Http Services Servlet 
(org.eclipse.equinox.http:servlet:1.0.0-v20070606 - no url defined)
        Copyright (c) 2011, 2014 IBM Corporation and others.
        * Jetty :: Apache JSP Implementation (org.eclipse.jetty:apache-
jsp:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Apache :: JSTL module (org.eclipse.jetty:apache-
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jstl:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://tomcat.apache.org/taglibs/standard/)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Infinispan Session Manager Common 
(org.eclipse.jetty:infinispan-common:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://
www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Infinispan Session Manager Remote 
(org.eclipse.jetty:infinispan-remote-query:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://
www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: ALPN :: Client (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-alpn-
client:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-alpn-parent/
jetty-alpn-client)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: ALPN :: Conscrypt Server Implementation 
(org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-alpn-conscrypt-server:9.4.27.v20200227 - 
https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-alpn-parent/jetty-alpn-conscrypt-
server)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: ALPN :: OpenJDK8 Client Implementation 
(org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-alpn-openjdk8-client:9.4.27.v20200227 - 
https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-alpn-parent/jetty-alpn-openjdk8-client)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: ALPN :: OpenJDK8 Server Implementation 
(org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-alpn-openjdk8-server:9.4.27.v20200227 - 
https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-alpn-parent/jetty-alpn-openjdk8-server)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: ALPN :: Server (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-alpn-
server:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-alpn-parent/
jetty-alpn-server)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Servlet Annotations (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
annotations:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Asynchronous HTTP Client (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
client:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Continuation (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
continuation:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Deployers (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
deploy:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Distribution Assemblies (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
distribution:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-
distribution)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Hazelcast Session Manager (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
hazelcast:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-hazelcast)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Http Utility (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
http:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
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        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: IO Utility (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
io:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: JAAS (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-jaas:9.4.27.v20200227 
- https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-jaas)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: JMX Management (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
jmx:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: JNDI Naming (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
jndi:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: NoSQL Session Managers (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
nosql:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Plus (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-plus:9.4.27.v20200227 
- http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Proxy (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
proxy:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Quick Start (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
quickstart:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Rewrite Handler (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
rewrite:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Security (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
security:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Server Core (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
server:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Servlet Handling (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
servlet:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Utility Servlets and Filters 
(org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-servlets:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://
www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Utilities (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-util:9.3.0.RC0 - 
http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Utilities (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
util:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Utilities :: Ajax(JSON) (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
util-ajax:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Webapp Application Support (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
webapp:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
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        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: XML utilities (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
xml:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: ALPN :: API (org.eclipse.jetty.alpn:alpn-
api:1.1.3.v20160715 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/alpn-api)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: FastCGI :: Client (org.eclipse.jetty.fcgi:fcgi-
client:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/fcgi-parent/fcgi-
client)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: GCloud :: Session Manager 
(org.eclipse.jetty.gcloud:jetty-gcloud-session-
manager:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/gcloud-parent/
jetty-gcloud-session-manager)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: HTTP2 :: Client (org.eclipse.jetty.http2:http2-
client:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/http2-parent/http2-
client)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: HTTP2 :: Common (org.eclipse.jetty.http2:http2-
common:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/http2-parent/http2-
common)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: HTTP2 :: HPACK (org.eclipse.jetty.http2:http2-
hpack:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/http2-parent/http2-
hpack)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: HTTP2 :: Server (org.eclipse.jetty.http2:http2-
server:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/http2-parent/http2-
server)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Memcached :: Sessions 
(org.eclipse.jetty.memcached:jetty-memcached-sessions:9.4.27.v20200227 
- https://eclipse.org/jetty/memcached-parent/jetty-memcached-sessions)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty Orbit :: Activation 
(org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.activation:1.1.0.v201105071233 - http://
www.eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-orbit/javax.activation)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty Orbit :: Glassfish Mail 
(org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.mail.glassfish:1.4.1.v201005082020 - 
http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-orbit/javax.mail.glassfish)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty Orbit :: JASPI API 
(org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.security.auth.message:1.0.0.v20110801111
6 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-orbit/
javax.security.auth.message)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty Orbit :: JSP JSTL 
(org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.servlet.jsp.jstl:1.2.0.v201105211821 - 
http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-orbit/javax.servlet.jsp.jstl)
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        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Schemas (org.eclipse.jetty.toolchain:jetty-
schemas:3.1.2 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-schemas)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Websocket :: javax.websocket :: Client 
Implementation (org.eclipse.jetty.websocket:javax-websocket-client-
impl:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/javax-websocket-
client-impl)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Websocket :: javax.websocket.server :: Server 
Implementation 
        (org.eclipse.jetty.websocket:javax-websocket-server-
impl:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/javax-websocket-
server-impl)
    Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Websocket :: API 
(org.eclipse.jetty.websocket:websocket-api:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://
www.eclipse.org/jetty/websocket-api)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Websocket :: Client 
(org.eclipse.jetty.websocket:websocket-client:9.4.27.v20200227 - 
http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/websocket-client)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Websocket :: Common 
(org.eclipse.jetty.websocket:websocket-common:9.4.27.v20200227 - 
http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/websocket-common)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Websocket :: Server 
(org.eclipse.jetty.websocket:websocket-server:9.4.27.v20200227 - 
http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/websocket-server)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Websocket :: Servlet Interface 
(org.eclipse.jetty.websocket:websocket-servlet:9.4.27.v20200227 - 
http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/websocket-servlet)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * org.eclipse.osgi 
(org.eclipse.osgi:org.eclipse.osgi:3.6.0.v20100517 - http://
www.eclipse.org/org.eclipse.osgi)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * org.eclipse.osgi.services 
(org.eclipse.osgi:org.eclipse.osgi.services:3.2.100.v20100503 - http://
www.eclipse.org/org.eclipse.osgi.services)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.

See above for Eclipse Public License - v 1.0

=======================================================================
==============

Eclipse Public License - v 2.0
        * Eclipse Compiler for Java(TM) (org.eclipse.jdt:ecj:3.19.0 - 
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http://www.eclipse.org/jdt)

Eclipse Public License - v 2.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF 
THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

    1. DEFINITIONS

    "Contribution" means:
        a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content 
Distributed under this Agreement, and
        b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
            i) changes to the Program, and
            ii) additions to the Program;

        where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate 
from and are Distributed by that particular Contributor. A 
Contribution "originates" from a Contributor if it was added to the 
Program by such Contributor itself or anyone acting on such 
Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include changes or 
additions to the Program that are not Modified Works.

    "Contributor" means any person or entity that Distributes the 
Program.

    "Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution 
alone or when combined with the Program.

    "Program" means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with 
this Agreement.

    "Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this 
Agreement or any Secondary License (as applicable), including 
Contributors.

    "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or 
other form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for 
which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship.

    "Modified Works" shall mean any work in Source Code or other form 
that results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of 
the contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any 
new file in Source Code form that contains any contents of the 
Program. Modified Works shall not include works that contain only 
declarations, interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of the 
Program solely in each case in order to link to, bind by name, or 
subclass the Program or Modified Works thereof.
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    "Distribute" means the acts of a) distributing or b) making 
available in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

    "Source Code" means the form of a Program preferred for making 
modifications, including but not limited to software source code, 
documentation source, and configuration files.

    "Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License, 
Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any 
exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial 
Contributor.
    2. GRANT OF RIGHTS
        a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the Contribution 
of such Contributor, if any, and such Derivative Works.
        b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free 
patent license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to 
sell, import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such 
Contributor, if any, in Source Code or other form. This patent license 
shall apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, 
at the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such 
addition of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by 
the Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other 
combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is 
licensed hereunder.
        c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants 
the licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are 
provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the 
patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity. Each 
Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims brought by 
any other entity based on infringement of intellectual property rights 
or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the rights and licenses 
granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes sole responsibility 
to secure any other intellectual property rights needed, if any. For 
example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to Distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility 
to acquire that license before distributing the Program.
        d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has 
sufficient copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the 
copyright license set forth in this Agreement.
        e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary License, no 
Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient (other than those 
set forth in this Agreement) as a result of such Recipient's receipt 
of the Program under the terms of a Secondary License (if permitted 
under the terms of Section 3).
    3. REQUIREMENTS
        3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:
            a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, 
in accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany the 
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Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program is 
available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to obtain 
it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily used for 
software exchange; and
            b) the Contributor may Distribute the Program under a 
license different than this Agreement, provided that such license:
                i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all other 
Contributors all warranties and conditions, express and implied, 
including warranties or conditions of title and non-infringement, and 
implied warranties or conditions of merchantability and fitness for a 
particular purpose;
                ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other 
Contributors all liability for damages, including direct, indirect, 
special, incidental and consequential damages, such as lost profits;
                iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the 
recipients' rights in the Source Code under section 3.2; and
                iv) requires any subsequent distribution of the 
Program by any party to be under a license that satisfies the 
requirements of this section 3.
        3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:
            a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if 
the Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or 
files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the initial 
Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice described in 
Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be made available 
under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and
            b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each 
copy of the Program.
        3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, 
patent, trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations of liability ("notices") contained within the Program from 
any copy of the Program which they Distribute, provided that 
Contributors may add their own appropriate notices.
    4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

    Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with respect to end users, business partners and the 
like. While this license is intended to facilitate the commercial use 
of the Program, the Contributor who includes the Program in a 
commercial product offering should do so in a manner which does not 
create potential liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a 
Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend 
and indemnify every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") 
against any losses, damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising 
from claims, lawsuits and other legal actions brought by a third party 
against the Indemnified Contributor to the extent caused by the acts 
or omissions of such Commercial Contributor in connection with its 
distribution of the Program in a commercial product offering. The 
obligations in this section do not apply to any claims or Losses 
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly 
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notify the Commercial Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) 
allow the Commercial Contributor to control, and cooperate with the 
Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any related settlement 
negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may participate in any such 
claim at its own expense.

    For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a 
commercial product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a 
Commercial Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes 
performance claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those 
performance claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's 
responsibility alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor 
would have to defend claims against the other Contributors related to 
those performance claims and warranties, and if a court requires any 
other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the Commercial 
Contributor must pay those damages.
    5. NO WARRANTY

    EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT 
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS" 
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the 
appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes all 
risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement, 
including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors, 
compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, programs 
or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.
    6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

    EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT 
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS 
SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING 
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR 
DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED 
HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
    7. GENERAL

    If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable 
under applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or 
enforceability of the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and 
without further action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be 
reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid 
and enforceable.

    If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity 
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
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software or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of 
the date such litigation is filed.

    All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this 
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of 
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's 
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use 
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable. 
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any licenses 
granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.

    Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this 
Agreement, but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is 
copyrighted and may only be modified in the following manner. The 
Agreement Steward reserves the right to publish new versions 
(including revisions) of this Agreement from time to time. No one 
other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this 
Agreement. The Eclipse Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. 
The Eclipse Foundation may assign the responsibility to serve as the 
Agreement Steward to a suitable separate entity. Each new version of 
the Agreement will be given a distinguishing version number. The 
Program (including Contributions) may always be Distributed subject to 
the version of the Agreement under which it was received. In addition, 
after a new version of the Agreement is published, Contributor may 
elect to Distribute the Program (including its Contributions) under 
the new version.

    Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, 
Recipient receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property 
of any Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by 
implication, estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not 
expressly granted under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this 
Agreement is intended to be enforceable by any entity that is not a 
Contributor or Recipient. No third-party beneficiary rights are 
created under this Agreement.
    Exhibit A - Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

    "This Source Code may also be made available under the following 
Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set forth 
in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied: {name license(s), 
version(s), and exceptions or additional permissions here}."

    Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this Exhibit 
A is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary 
Licenses.

    If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a 
particular file, then You may include the notice in a location (such 
as a LICENSE file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be 
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likely to look for such a notice.

    You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

    GNU Lesser General Public License (LGPL), Version 2.1:

        * Hibernate Search Engine (org.hibernate:hibernate-search-
engine:5.10.3.Final - http://search.hibernate.org/hibernate-search-
engine)
        
        * Hibernate Search Avro Serialization (org.hibernate:hibernate-
search-serialization-avro:5.10.3.Final - http://search.hibernate.org/
hibernate-search-serialization-avro)

        * Hibernate Commons Annotations 
(org.hibernate.common:hibernate-commons-annotations:5.0.4.Final - 
http://hibernate.org)

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
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it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
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of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
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included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the

404



    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
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distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
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    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
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    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.
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It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
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KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
                     
           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  

410



02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  , 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

=======================================================================
==============

    MIT License:

        * jnr-x86asm (com.github.jnr:jnr-x86asm:1.0.2 - http://
github.com/jnr/jnr-x86asm)
        Copyright (C) 2010 Wayne Meissner
        Copyright (c) 2008-2009, Petr Kobalicek 
        * JOpt Simple (net.sf.jopt-simple:jopt-simple:4.6 - http://
pholser.github.com/jopt-simple)
        Copyright (c) 2004-2016 Paul R. Holser, Jr
        * JCL 1.2 implemented over SLF4J (org.slf4j:jcl-over-
slf4j:1.7.25 - http://www.slf4j.org)
        Copyright 2001-2004 The Apache Software Foundation.
        * SLF4J API Module (org.slf4j:slf4j-api:1.7.25 - http://
www.slf4j.org)
        Copyright 2001-2004 The Apache Software Foundation.
        * SLF4J Simple Binding (org.slf4j:slf4j-simple:1.7.25 - http://
www.slf4j.org)
        Copyright 2001-2004 The Apache Software Foundation.

Copyright 

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

411



THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

=======================================================================
==============
       
    Public Domain:

        * AOP alliance (aopalliance:aopalliance:1.0 - http://
aopalliance.sourceforge.net)
        * reactive-streams (org.reactivestreams:reactive-streams:1.0.2 
- http://www.reactive-streams.org/)
     CREATIVE COMMONS CORPORATION IS NOT A LAW FIRM AND DOES NOT 
PROVIDE LEGAL SERVICES. DISTRIBUTION OF THIS DOCUMENT DOES NOT CREATE 
AN ATTORNEY-CLIENT RELATIONSHIP. CREATIVE COMMONS PROVIDES THIS 
INFORMATION ON AN "AS-IS" BASIS. CREATIVE COMMONS MAKES NO WARRANTIES 
REGARDING THE USE OF THIS DOCUMENT OR THE INFORMATION OR WORKS 
PROVIDED HEREUNDER, AND DISCLAIMS LIABILITY FOR DAMAGES RESULTING FROM 
THE USE OF THIS DOCUMENT OR THE INFORMATION OR WORKS PROVIDED 
HEREUNDER. 

Statement of Purpose

The laws of most jurisdictions throughout the world automatically 
confer exclusive Copyright and Related Rights (defined below) upon the 
creator and subsequent owner(s) (each and all, an "owner") of an 
original work of authorship and/or a database (each, a "Work").

Certain owners wish to permanently relinquish those rights to a Work 
for the purpose of contributing to a commons of creative, cultural and 
scientific works ("Commons") that the public can reliably and without 
fear of later claims of infringement build upon, modify, incorporate 
in other works, reuse and redistribute as freely as possible in any 
form whatsoever and for any purposes, including without limitation 
commercial purposes. These owners may contribute to the Commons to 
promote the ideal of a free culture and the further production of 
creative, cultural and scientific works, or to gain reputation or 
greater distribution for their Work in part through the use and 
efforts of others.

For these and/or other purposes and motivations, and without any 
expectation of additional consideration or compensation, the person 
associating CC0 with a Work (the "Affirmer"), to the extent that he or 
she is an owner of Copyright and Related Rights in the Work, 
voluntarily elects to apply CC0 to the Work and publicly distribute 
the Work under its terms, with knowledge of his or her Copyright and 
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Related Rights in the Work and the meaning and intended legal effect 
of CC0 on those rights.

1. Copyright and Related Rights. A Work made available under CC0 may 
be protected by copyright and related or neighboring rights 
("Copyright and Related Rights"). Copyright and Related Rights 
include, but are not limited to, the following:

    the right to reproduce, adapt, distribute, perform, display, 
communicate, and translate a Work;
    moral rights retained by the original author(s) and/or 
performer(s);
    publicity and privacy rights pertaining to a person's image or 
likeness depicted in a Work;
    rights protecting against unfair competition in regards to a Work, 
subject to the limitations in paragraph 4(a), below;
    rights protecting the extraction, dissemination, use and reuse of 
data in a Work;
    database rights (such as those arising under Directive 96/9/EC of 
the European Parliament and of the Council of 11 March 1996 on the 
legal protection of databases, and under any national implementation 
thereof, including any amended or successor version of such 
directive); and
    other similar, equivalent or corresponding rights throughout the 
world based on applicable law or treaty, and any national 
implementations thereof.

2. Waiver. To the greatest extent permitted by, but not in 
contravention of, applicable law, Affirmer hereby overtly, fully, 
permanently, irrevocably and unconditionally waives, abandons, and 
surrenders all of Affirmer's Copyright and Related Rights and 
associated claims and causes of action, whether now known or unknown 
(including existing as well as future claims and causes of action), in 
the Work (i) in all territories worldwide, (ii) for the maximum 
duration provided by applicable law or treaty (including future time 
extensions), (iii) in any current or future medium and for any number 
of copies, and (iv) for any purpose whatsoever, including without 
limitation commercial, advertising or promotional purposes (the 
"Waiver"). Affirmer makes the Waiver for the benefit of each member of 
the public at large and to the detriment of Affirmer's heirs and 
successors, fully intending that such Waiver shall not be subject to 
revocation, rescission, cancellation, termination, or any other legal 
or equitable action to disrupt the quiet enjoyment of the Work by the 
public as contemplated by Affirmer's express Statement of Purpose.

3. Public License Fallback. Should any part of the Waiver for any 
reason be judged legally invalid or ineffective under applicable law, 
then the Waiver shall be preserved to the maximum extent permitted 
taking into account Affirmer's express Statement of Purpose. In 
addition, to the extent the Waiver is so judged Affirmer hereby grants 
to each affected person a royalty-free, non transferable, non 
sublicensable, non exclusive, irrevocable and unconditional license to 
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exercise Affirmer's Copyright and Related Rights in the Work (i) in 
all territories worldwide, (ii) for the maximum duration provided by 
applicable law or treaty (including future time extensions), (iii) in 
any current or future medium and for any number of copies, and (iv) 
for any purpose whatsoever, including without limitation commercial, 
advertising or promotional purposes (the "License"). The License shall 
be deemed effective as of the date CC0 was applied by Affirmer to the 
Work. Should any part of the License for any reason be judged legally 
invalid or ineffective under applicable law, such partial invalidity 
or ineffectiveness shall not invalidate the remainder of the License, 
and in such case Affirmer hereby affirms that he or she will not (i) 
exercise any of his or her remaining Copyright and Related Rights in 
the Work or (ii) assert any associated claims and causes of action 
with respect to the Work, in either case contrary to Affirmer's 
express Statement of Purpose.

4. Limitations and Disclaimers.

    No trademark or patent rights held by Affirmer are waived, 
abandoned, surrendered, licensed or otherwise affected by this 
document.
    Affirmer offers the Work as-is and makes no representations or 
warranties of any kind concerning the Work, express, implied, 
statutory or otherwise, including without limitation warranties of 
title, merchantability, fitness for a particular purpose, non 
infringement, or the absence of latent or other defects, accuracy, or 
the present or absence of errors, whether or not discoverable, all to 
the greatest extent permissible under applicable law.
    Affirmer disclaims responsibility for clearing rights of other 
persons that may apply to the Work or any use thereof, including 
without limitation any person's Copyright and Related Rights in the 
Work. Further, Affirmer disclaims responsibility for obtaining any 
necessary consents, permissions or other rights required for any use 
of the Work.
    Affirmer understands and acknowledges that Creative Commons is not 
a party to this document and has no duty or obligation with respect to 
this CC0 or use of the Work.

=======================================================================
==============

    The Apache Software License, Version 2.0:

        * ant (ant:ant:1.6.5 - http://www.apache.org/ant/)
        Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

        * Jackson-core (com.fasterxml.jackson.core:jackson-core:2.1.3 
- http://wiki.fasterxml.com/JacksonHome)
        * Caffeine cache (com.github.ben-manes.caffeine:caffeine:2.6.2 
- https://github.com/ben-manes/caffeine)
        Copyright 2015 Ben Manes.
        * jffi (com.github.jnr:jffi:1.2.22 - http://github.com/jnr/
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jffi)
        Copyright (C) 2009 Wayne Meissner
        * jnr-a64asm (com.github.jnr:jnr-a64asm:1.0.0 - http://
nexus.sonatype.org/oss-repository-hosting.html/jnr-a64asm)
        Copyright (C) 2018 Ossdev07
        * jnr-constants (com.github.jnr:jnr-constants:0.9.14 - http://
github.com/jnr/jnr-constants)

        * jnr-enxio (com.github.jnr:jnr-enxio:0.23 - http://
github.com/jnr/jnr-enxio)
        Copyright (C) 2008 Wayne Meissner
        * jnr-ffi (com.github.jnr:jnr-ffi:2.1.9 - http://
github.com/jnr/jnr-ffi)
        Copyright (C) 2012 Wayne Meissner
        * jnr-unixsocket (com.github.jnr:jnr-unixsocket:0.24 - http://
github.com/jnr/jnr-unixsocket)
        Copyright (C) 2016 Fritz Elfert
        * Google APIs Client Library for Java (com.google.api-
client:google-api-client:1.21.0 - https://github.com/google/google-api-
java-client/google-api-client)
        Copyright 2013 Google Inc
        * com.google.api.grpc:grpc-google-common-protos 
(com.google.api.grpc:grpc-google-common-protos:0.1.0 - https://
github.com/googleapis/googleapis)
        Copyright 2013 Google Inc
        * com.google.api.grpc:proto-google-common-protos 
(com.google.api.grpc:proto-google-common-protos:0.1.9 - https://
github.com/googleapis/googleapis)
        Copyright 2013 Google Inc
        * com.google.api.grpc:proto-google-iam-v1 
(com.google.api.grpc:proto-google-iam-v1:0.1.9 - https://github.com/
googleapis/googleapis)
        Copyright 2013 Google Inc
        * AutoValue (com.google.auto.value:auto-value:1.2 - https://
github.com/google/auto/auto-value)
        Copyright 2014 Google LLC
        * com.google.cloud.datastore:datastore-v1-proto-client 
(com.google.cloud.datastore:datastore-v1-proto-client:1.3.0 - https://
cloud.google.com/datastore/datastore-v1-proto-client/)
        Copyright 2015 Google Inc.
        * com.google.cloud.datastore:datastore-v1-protos 
(com.google.cloud.datastore:datastore-v1-protos:1.3.0 - https://
cloud.google.com/datastore/)
        Copyright 2015 Google Inc.
        * Gson (com.google.code.gson:gson:2.7 - https://github.com/
google/gson/gson)
        Copyright (C) 2008 Google Inc.
        * Gson (com.google.code.gson:gson:2.8.1 - https://github.com/
google/gson/gson)
        Copyright (C) 2008 Google Inc.
        * Guava: Google Core Libraries for Java 
(com.google.guava:guava:19.0 - https://github.com/google/guava/guava)
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        Copyright (C) 2011 The Guava Authors
        * Guava: Google Core Libraries for Java 
(com.google.guava:guava:25.1-android - https://github.com/google/guava/
guava)
        Copyright (C) 2011 The Guava Authors
        * Google HTTP Client Library for Java (com.google.http-
client:google-http-client:1.21.0 - https://github.com/google/google-
http-java-client/google-http-client)
        Copyright (c) 2011 Google Inc.
        * Google App Engine extensions to the Google HTTP Client 
Library for Java. (com.google.http-client:google-http-client-
appengine:1.21.0 - https://github.com/google/google-http-java-client/
google-http-client-appengine)
        Copyright (c) 2011 Google Inc.
        * Jackson extensions to the Google HTTP Client Library for 
Java. (com.google.http-client:google-http-client-jackson:1.21.0 - 
https://github.com/google/google-http-java-client/google-http-client-
jackson)
        Copyright (c) 2012 Google Inc.
        * Jackson 2 extensions to the Google HTTP Client Library for 
Java. (com.google.http-client:google-http-client-jackson2:1.21.0 - 
https://github.com/google/google-http-java-client/google-http-client-
jackson2)
        Copyright (c) 2012 Google Inc.
        * Protocol Buffer extensions to the Google HTTP Client Library 
for Java. (com.google.http-client:google-http-client-protobuf:1.20.0 - 
https://github.com/google/google-http-java-client/google-http-client-
protobuf)
        Copyright (c) 2011 Google Inc.
        * Google OAuth Client Library for Java (com.google.oauth-
client:google-oauth-client:1.21.0 - https://github.com/google/google-
oauth-java-client/google-oauth-client)
        Copyright (c) 2011 Google Inc.
        * xmemcached (com.googlecode.xmemcached:xmemcached:2.4.5 - 
https://github.com/killme2008/xmemcached)
        Copyright [2009-2010] [dennis zhuang(killme2008@gmail.com)] 
        * hazelcast (com.hazelcast:hazelcast:3.9.4 - http://
www.hazelcast.com/hazelcast/)
        Copyright (c) 2008-2020, Hazelcast, Inc.
        * hazelcast-client (com.hazelcast:hazelcast-client:3.9.4 - 
http://www.hazelcast.com/hazelcast-client/)
        Copyright (c) 2008-2020, Hazelcast, Inc.
        * ProtoParser (com.squareup:protoparser:4.0.3 - http://
github.com/square/protoparser/)
        Copyright 2013 Square, Inc.
        * OkHttp (com.squareup.okhttp:okhttp:2.5.0 - https://
github.com/square/okhttp/okhttp)
        Copyright 2019 Square, Inc.
        * Okio (com.squareup.okio:okio:1.6.0 - https://github.com/
square/okio/okio)
        Copyright 2013 Square, Inc.
        * Apache Commons Codec (commons-codec:commons-codec:1.10 - 
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http://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-codec/)
        Copyright 2002-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Codec (commons-codec:commons-codec:1.3 - http://
jakarta.apache.org/commons/codec/)
        Copyright 2002-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Commons Codec (commons-codec:commons-codec:1.10 - http://
commons.apache.org/codec/)
        Copyright 2002-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Apache Commons IO (commons-io:commons-io:2.5 - http://
commons.apache.org/proper/commons-io/)
        Copyright 2002-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Commons Logging (commons-logging:commons-logging:1.1.1 - 
http://commons.apache.org/logging)
        Copyright 2003-2016 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Commons Logging (commons-logging:commons-logging:1.1.3 - 
http://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-logging/)
            Copyright 2003-2016 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Netty/Buffer (io.netty:netty-buffer:4.1.28.Final - http://
netty.io/netty-buffer/)
        Copyright 2014 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Buffer (io.netty:netty-buffer:4.1.3.Final - http://
netty.io/netty-buffer/)
        Copyright 2014 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Codec (io.netty:netty-codec:4.1.28.Final - http://
netty.io/netty-codec/)
        Copyright 2014 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Codec (io.netty:netty-codec:4.1.3.Final - http://
netty.io/netty-codec/)
        Copyright 2014 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Codec/HTTP (io.netty:netty-codec-http:4.1.3.Final - 
http://netty.io/netty-codec-http/)
        Copyright 2014 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Codec/HTTP2 (io.netty:netty-codec-http2:4.1.3.Final - 
http://netty.io/netty-codec-http2/)
        Copyright 2015 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Common (io.netty:netty-common:4.1.28.Final - http://
netty.io/netty-common/)
        Copyright 2012 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Common (io.netty:netty-common:4.1.3.Final - http://
netty.io/netty-common/)
        Copyright 2012 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Handler (io.netty:netty-handler:4.1.28.Final - http://
netty.io/netty-handler/)
        Copyright 2016 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Handler (io.netty:netty-handler:4.1.3.Final - http://
netty.io/netty-handler/)
        Copyright 2016 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Resolver (io.netty:netty-resolver:4.1.28.Final - 
http://netty.io/netty-resolver/)
        Copyright 2015 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Resolver (io.netty:netty-resolver:4.1.3.Final - http://
netty.io/netty-resolver/)
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        Copyright 2015 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Transport (io.netty:netty-transport:4.1.28.Final - 
http://netty.io/netty-transport/)
        Copyright 2012 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Transport (io.netty:netty-transport:4.1.3.Final - 
http://netty.io/netty-transport/)
        Copyright 2012 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Transport/Native/Epoll (io.netty:netty-transport-
native-epoll:4.1.28.Final - http://netty.io/netty-transport-native-
epoll/)
        Copyright 2015 The Netty Project
        * Netty/Transport/Native/Unix/Common (io.netty:netty-transport-
native-unix-common:4.1.28.Final - http://netty.io/netty-transport-
native-unix-common/)
        Copyright 2018 The Netty Project
        * RxJava (io.reactivex.rxjava2:rxjava:2.2.4 - https://
github.com/ReactiveX/RxJava)
        Copyright (c) 2016-present, RxJava Contributors.
        * Joda-Time (joda-time:joda-time:2.9.2 - http://www.joda.org/
joda-time/)
        Copyright 2001-2005 Stephen Colebourne
        * Apache Ant Core (org.apache.ant:ant:1.8.4 - http://
ant.apache.org/ant/)
        Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Apache Ant Launcher (org.apache.ant:ant-launcher:1.8.4 - 
http://ant.apache.org/ant-launcher/)
        Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Apache Avro (org.apache.avro:avro:1.7.6 - http://
avro.apache.org)
        Copyright 2010-2019 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Commons Compress (org.apache.commons:commons-compress:1.4.1 
- http://commons.apache.org/compress/)
        Copyright 2002-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Apache Commons Lang (org.apache.commons:commons-lang3:3.8.1 
- http://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-lang/)
        Copyright 2001-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Commons Math (org.apache.commons:commons-math3:3.2 - http://
commons.apache.org/proper/commons-math/)
        Copyright 2001-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * HttpClient (org.apache.httpcomponents:httpclient:4.0.1 - 
http://hc.apache.org/httpcomponents-client)
        Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Apache HttpClient 
(org.apache.httpcomponents:httpclient:4.5.6 - http://hc.apache.org/
httpcomponents-client)
        Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * HttpCore (org.apache.httpcomponents:httpcore:4.0.1 - http://
hc.apache.org/httpcomponents-core/)
        Copyright 2005-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Apache HttpCore (org.apache.httpcomponents:httpcore:4.4.10 - 
http://hc.apache.org/httpcomponents-core-ga)
        Copyright 2005-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
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        * Lucene Common Analyzers (org.apache.lucene:lucene-analyzers-
common:5.5.5 - http://lucene.apache.org/lucene-parent/lucene-analyzers-
common)
        Copyright 2001-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Lucene Core (org.apache.lucene:lucene-core:5.5.5 - http://
lucene.apache.org/lucene-parent/lucene-core)
        Copyright 2001-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Lucene Facets (org.apache.lucene:lucene-facet:5.5.5 - http://
lucene.apache.org/lucene-parent/lucene-facet)
        Copyright 2001-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Lucene Miscellaneous (org.apache.lucene:lucene-misc:5.5.5 - 
http://lucene.apache.org/lucene-parent/lucene-misc)
        Copyright 2001-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Lucene Queries (org.apache.lucene:lucene-queries:5.5.5 - 
http://lucene.apache.org/lucene-parent/lucene-queries)
        Copyright 2001-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Lucene QueryParsers (org.apache.lucene:lucene-
queryparser:5.5.5 - http://lucene.apache.org/lucene-parent/lucene-
        queryparser)
        Copyright 2001-2020 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Apache Standard Taglib Implementation 
(org.apache.taglibs:taglibs-standard-impl:1.2.5 - http://
tomcat.apache.org/taglibs/standard-1.2.5/taglibs-standard-impl)
        Copyright 2004 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Apache Standard Taglib Specification API 
(org.apache.taglibs:taglibs-standard-spec:1.2.5 - http://
tomcat.apache.org/taglibs/standard-1.2.5/taglibs-standard-spec)
        Copyright 2004 The Apache Software Foundation
        * Jackson (org.codehaus.jackson:jackson-core-asl:1.9.11 - 
http://jackson.codehaus.org)
        * Jackson (org.codehaus.jackson:jackson-core-asl:1.9.13 - 
http://jackson.codehaus.org)
        * Data Mapper for Jackson (org.codehaus.jackson:jackson-mapper-
asl:1.9.13 - http://jackson.codehaus.org)
        * org.conscrypt:conscrypt-openjdk-uber 
(org.conscrypt:conscrypt-openjdk-uber:2.1.0 - https://conscrypt.org/)
        Copyright (C) 2017 The Android Open Source Project
        * Jetty :: Apache JSP Implementation (org.eclipse.jetty:apache-
jsp:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Apache :: JSTL module (org.eclipse.jetty:apache-
jstl:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://tomcat.apache.org/taglibs/standard/)
        * Jetty :: Infinispan Session Manager Common 
(org.eclipse.jetty:infinispan-common:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://
www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Infinispan Session Manager Remote 
(org.eclipse.jetty:infinispan-remote-query:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://
www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: ALPN :: Client (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-alpn-
client:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-alpn-parent/
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jetty-alpn-client)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: ALPN :: Conscrypt Server Implementation 
(org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-alpn-conscrypt-server:9.4.27.v20200227 - 
https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-alpn-parent/jetty-alpn-conscrypt-
server)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: ALPN :: OpenJDK8 Client Implementation 
(org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-alpn-openjdk8-client:9.4.27.v20200227 - 
https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-alpn-parent/jetty-alpn-openjdk8-client)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: ALPN :: OpenJDK8 Server Implementation 
(org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-alpn-openjdk8-server:9.4.27.v20200227 - 
https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-alpn-parent/jetty-alpn-openjdk8-server)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: ALPN :: Server (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-alpn-
server:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-alpn-parent/
jetty-alpn-server)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Servlet Annotations (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
annotations:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Asynchronous HTTP Client (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
client:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Continuation (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
continuation:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Deployers (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
deploy:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Distribution Assemblies (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
distribution:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-
distribution)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Hazelcast Session Manager (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
hazelcast:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-hazelcast)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Http Utility (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
http:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: IO Utility (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
io:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: JAAS (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-jaas:9.4.27.v20200227 
- https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-jaas)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: JMX Management (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
jmx:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: JNDI Naming (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
jndi:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
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        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: NoSQL Session Managers (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
nosql:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Plus (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-plus:9.4.27.v20200227 
- http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Proxy (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
proxy:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Quick Start (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
quickstart:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Rewrite Handler (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
rewrite:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Security (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
security:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Server Core (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
server:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Servlet Handling (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
servlet:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Utility Servlets and Filters 
(org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-servlets:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://
www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Utilities (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
util:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Utilities :: Ajax(JSON) (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
util-ajax:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Webapp Application Support (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
webapp:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: XML utilities (org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-
xml:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: ALPN :: API (org.eclipse.jetty.alpn:alpn-
api:1.1.3.v20160715 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/alpn-api)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: FastCGI :: Client (org.eclipse.jetty.fcgi:fcgi-
client:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/fcgi-parent/fcgi-
client)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: GCloud :: Session Manager 
(org.eclipse.jetty.gcloud:jetty-gcloud-session-
manager:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/gcloud-parent/
jetty-gcloud-session-manager)

421



        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: HTTP2 :: Client (org.eclipse.jetty.http2:http2-
client:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/http2-parent/http2-
client)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: HTTP2 :: Common (org.eclipse.jetty.http2:http2-
common:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/http2-parent/http2-
common)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: HTTP2 :: HPACK (org.eclipse.jetty.http2:http2-
hpack:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/http2-parent/http2-
hpack)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: HTTP2 :: Server (org.eclipse.jetty.http2:http2-
server:9.4.27.v20200227 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/http2-parent/http2-
server)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Memcached :: Sessions 
(org.eclipse.jetty.memcached:jetty-memcached-sessions:9.4.27.v20200227 
- https://eclipse.org/jetty/memcached-parent/jetty-memcached-sessions)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty Orbit :: Activation 
(org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.activation:1.1.0.v201105071233 - http://
www.eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-orbit/javax.activation)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty Orbit :: Glassfish Mail 
(org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.mail.glassfish:1.4.1.v201005082020 - 
http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-orbit/javax.mail.glassfish)
        * Jetty Orbit :: JASPI API 
(org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.security.auth.message:1.0.0.v20110801111
6 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-orbit/
javax.security.auth.message)
        * Jetty Orbit :: JSP JSTL 
(org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.servlet.jsp.jstl:1.2.0.v201105211821 - 
http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-orbit/javax.servlet.jsp.jstl)
        * Jetty :: Schemas (org.eclipse.jetty.toolchain:jetty-
schemas:3.1.2 - https://eclipse.org/jetty/jetty-schemas)
        * Jetty :: Websocket :: javax.websocket :: Client 
Implementation (org.eclipse.jetty.websocket:javax-websocket-client-
impl:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/javax-websocket-
client-impl)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Websocket :: javax.websocket.server :: Server 
Implementation (org.eclipse.jetty.websocket:javax-websocket-server-
impl:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/javax-websocket-
server-impl)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Websocket :: API 
(org.eclipse.jetty.websocket:websocket-api:9.4.27.v20200227 - http://
www.eclipse.org/jetty/websocket-api)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Websocket :: Client 
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(org.eclipse.jetty.websocket:websocket-client:9.4.27.v20200227 - 
http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/websocket-client)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Websocket :: Common 
(org.eclipse.jetty.websocket:websocket-common:9.4.27.v20200227 - 
http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/websocket-common)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Websocket :: Server 
(org.eclipse.jetty.websocket:websocket-server:9.4.27.v20200227 - 
http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/websocket-server)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Jetty :: Websocket :: Servlet Interface 
(org.eclipse.jetty.websocket:websocket-servlet:9.4.27.v20200227 - 
http://www.eclipse.org/jetty/websocket-servlet)
        Copyright (c) 1995-2020 Mort Bay Consulting Pty Ltd and others.
        * Infinispan Hot Rod Client (org.infinispan:infinispan-client-
hotrod:9.4.8.Final - http://www.infinispan.org/infinispan-client-
hotrod)
        Copyright Red Hat Inc. and/or its affiliates.
        * Infinispan Commons (org.infinispan:infinispan-
commons:9.4.8.Final - http://www.infinispan.org/infinispan-commons)
        Copyright Red Hat Inc. and/or its affiliates.
        * Infinispan Core (org.infinispan:infinispan-core:9.4.8.Final 
- http://www.infinispan.org/infinispan-core)
        Copyright Red Hat Inc. and/or its affiliates.
        * Infinispan Directory Provider for Hibernate Search 
(org.infinispan:infinispan-directory-provider:9.4.8.Final - http://
www.infinispan.org/infinispan-lucene-parent/infinispan-directory-
provider)
        Copyright Red Hat Inc. and/or its affiliates.
        * Infinispan Lucene Directory Implementation 
(org.infinispan:infinispan-lucene-directory:9.4.8.Final - http://
www.infinispan.org/infinispan-lucene-parent/infinispan-lucene-
directory)
        Copyright Red Hat Inc. and/or its affiliates.
        * Infinispan Object Querying and Filtering API 
(org.infinispan:infinispan-objectfilter:9.4.8.Final - http://
www.infinispan.org/infinispan-objectfilter)
        Copyright Red Hat Inc. and/or its affiliates.
        * Infinispan Query (org.infinispan:infinispan-
query:9.4.8.Final - http://www.infinispan.org/infinispan-query)
        Copyright Red Hat Inc. and/or its affiliates.
        * Infinispan Query DSL API (org.infinispan:infinispan-query-
dsl:9.4.8.Final - http://www.infinispan.org/infinispan-query-dsl)
        Copyright Red Hat Inc. and/or its affiliates.
        * Infinispan Remote Query Client (org.infinispan:infinispan-
remote-query-client:9.4.8.Final - http://www.infinispan.org/infinispan-
remote-query-client)
        Copyright Red Hat Inc. and/or its affiliates.
        * ProtoStream - core 
(org.infinispan.protostream:protostream:4.2.2.Final - http://
infinispan.org/protostream)
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        Copyright Red Hat Inc. and/or its affiliates.
        * classfilewriter (org.jboss.classfilewriter:jboss-
classfilewriter:1.2.4.Final - https://github.com/jbossas/jboss-
classfilewriter)
        Copyright 2012 Red Hat, Inc.
        * JBoss Logging 3 (org.jboss.logging:jboss-logging:3.3.2.Final 
- http://www.jboss.org)
        Copyright 2010 Red Hat, Inc.
        * JBoss Marshalling OSGi Bundle (org.jboss.marshalling:jboss-
marshalling-osgi:2.0.6.Final - http://www.jboss.org/jboss-marshalling-
parent/jboss-marshalling-osgi)
        Copyright 2014 Red Hat, Inc., and individual contributor
        * JGroups (org.jgroups:jgroups:4.0.18.Final - http://
www.jgroups.org)
        * MongoDB Java Driver (org.mongodb:mongo-java-driver:2.13.2 - 
http://www.mongodb.org)
        Copyright 2008-present MongoDB, Inc.
        * MortBay :: Apache EL :: API and Implementation 
(org.mortbay.jasper:apache-el:8.5.49 - https://github.com/jetty-
project/jasper-jsp/apache-el)
        * MortBay :: Apache Jasper :: JSP Implementation 
(org.mortbay.jasper:apache-jsp:8.5.49 - https://github.com/jetty-
project/jasper-jsp/apache-jsp)
        * Plexus Security Dispatcher Component 
(org.sonatype.plexus:plexus-sec-dispatcher:1.4 - http://
spice.sonatype.org/plexus-sec-dispatcher)
        Copyright (c) 2008 Sonatype, Inc. 
        * Google Cloud Core (com.google.cloud:google-cloud-core:1.0.0 
- https://github.com/GoogleCloudPlatform/google-cloud-java/tree/master/
google-cloud-core)
        Copyright 2019 Google LLC
        * Google Cloud Core HTTP (com.google.cloud:google-cloud-core-
http:1.0.0 - https://github.com/GoogleCloudPlatform/google-cloud-java/
tree/master/google-cloud-core-http)
        Copyright 2017 Google LLC
        * Google Cloud Datastore (com.google.cloud:google-cloud-
datastore:1.0.0 - https://github.com/GoogleCloudPlatform/google-cloud-
java/tree/master/google-cloud-datastore)
        Copyright 2017 Google LLC

See above for The Apache Software License, Version 2.0

=======================================================================
==============

    The JSON License:

        * JSON in Java (org.json:json:20160810 - https://github.com/
douglascrockford/JSON-java)
        Copyright (c) 2002 JSON.org

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
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a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

The Software shall be used for Good, not Evil.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

=======================================================================
==============

Netty license and copyright information
The Netty Project
Copyright 2012,2019 The Netty Project
Copyright 2011,2018 The Netty Project
Copyright 2014,2017 The Netty Project
Copyright 2012,2017 The Netty Project
Copyright 2012,2016 The Netty Project
Copyright 2014 Twitter, Inc.
Copyright (c) 2011, Joe Walnes and contributors
Copyright (c) 2008-2009 Bjoern Hoehrmann 
Copyright (c) 2004-2011 QOS.ch

                            The Netty Project
                            =================

Please visit the Netty web site for more information:

  * https://netty.io/

Copyright 2014 The Netty Project
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The Netty Project licenses this file to you under the Apache License,
version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in 
compliance
with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at:

  http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT
WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See 
the
License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations
under the License.

Also, please refer to each LICENSE..txt file, which is located in
the 'license' directory of the distribution file, for the license 
terms of the
components that this product depends on.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains the extensions to Java Collections Framework 
which has
been derived from the works by JSR-166 EG, Doug Lea, and Jason T. 
Greene:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jsr166y.txt (Public Domain)
The person or persons who have associated work with this document (the
"Dedicator" or "Certifier") hereby either (a) certifies that, to the 
best of
his knowledge, the work of authorship identified is in the public 
domain of
the country from which the work is published, or (b) hereby dedicates 
whatever
copyright the dedicators holds in the work of authorship identified 
below (the
"Work") to the public domain. A certifier, moreover, dedicates any 
copyright
interest he may have in the associated work, and for these purposes, is
described as a "dedicator" below.

A certifier has taken reasonable steps to verify the copyright status 
of this
work. Certifier recognizes that his good faith efforts may not shield 
him from
liability if in fact the work certified is not in the public domain.

Dedicator makes this dedication for the benefit of the public at large 
and to
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the detriment of the Dedicator's heirs and successors. Dedicator 
intends this
dedication to be an overt act of relinquishment in perpetuity of all 
present
and future rights under copyright law, whether vested or contingent, 
in the
Work. Dedicator understands that such relinquishment of all rights 
includes
the relinquishment of all rights to enforce (by lawsuit or otherwise) 
those
copyrights in the Work.

Dedicator recognizes that, once placed in the public domain, the Work 
may be
freely reproduced, distributed, transmitted, used, modified, built 
upon, or
otherwise exploited by anyone for any purpose, commercial or non-
commercial,
and in any way, including by methods that have not yet been invented or
conceived.
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://gee.cs.oswego.edu/cgi-bin/viewcvs.cgi/jsr166/
    * http://viewvc.jboss.org/cgi-bin/viewvc.cgi/jbosscache/
experimental/jsr166/

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains a modified version of Robert Harder's Public 
Domain
Base64 Encoder and Decoder, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.base64.txt (Public Domain)
The person or persons who have associated work with this document (the
"Dedicator" or "Certifier") hereby either (a) certifies that, to the 
best of
his knowledge, the work of authorship identified is in the public 
domain of
the country from which the work is published, or (b) hereby dedicates 
whatever
copyright the dedicators holds in the work of authorship identified 
below (the
"Work") to the public domain. A certifier, moreover, dedicates any 
copyright
interest he may have in the associated work, and for these purposes, is
described as a "dedicator" below.

A certifier has taken reasonable steps to verify the copyright status 
of this
work. Certifier recognizes that his good faith efforts may not shield 
him from
liability if in fact the work certified is not in the public domain.
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Dedicator makes this dedication for the benefit of the public at large 
and to
the detriment of the Dedicator's heirs and successors. Dedicator 
intends this
dedication to be an overt act of relinquishment in perpetuate of all 
present
and future rights under copyright law, whether vested or contingent, 
in the
Work. Dedicator understands that such relinquishment of all rights 
includes
the relinquishment of all rights to enforce (by lawsuit or otherwise) 
those
copyrights in the Work.

Dedicator recognizes that, once placed in the public domain, the Work 
may be
freely reproduced, distributed, transmitted, used, modified, built 
upon, or
otherwise exploited by anyone for any purpose, commercial or non-
commercial,
and in any way, including by methods that have not yet been invented or
conceived.
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://iharder.sourceforge.net/current/java/base64/

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains a modified portion of 'Webbit', an event based
WebSocket and HTTP server, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.webbit.txt (BSD License)
(BSD License: http://www.opensource.org/licenses/bsd-license)

Copyright (c) 2011, Joe Walnes, Aslak Hellesøy and contributors
All rights reserved.

  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/joewalnes/webbit

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains a modified portion of 'SLF4J', a simple logging
facade for Java, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.slf4j.txt (MIT License)

 * Copyright (c) 2004-2007 QOS.ch
 * All rights reserved.
 * 
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  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://www.slf4j.org/

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains a modified portion of 'Apache Harmony', an open 
source
Java SE, which can be obtained at:

  * NOTICE:
    * license/NOTICE.harmony.txt
Apache Harmony

Copyright 2006, 2010 The Apache Software Foundation.

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.harmony.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://archive.apache.org/dist/harmony/

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains a modified portion of 'jbzip2', a Java bzip2 
compression
and decompression library written by Matthew J. Francis. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jbzip2.txt (MIT License)
Copyright (c) 2010-2011 Matthew J. Francis and Contributors of the 
jbzip2 Project

  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://code.google.com/p/jbzip2/

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains a modified portion of 'libdivsufsort', a C API 
library to construct
the suffix array and the Burrows-Wheeler transformed string for any 
input string of
a constant-size alphabet written by Yuta Mori. It can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.libdivsufsort.txt (MIT License)
Copyright (c) 2003-2008 Yuta Mori All Rights Reserved.

  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/y-256/libdivsufsort
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains a modified portion of Nitsan Wakart's 'JCTools', 
Java
Concurrency Tools for the JVM, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jctools.txt (ASL2 License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/JCTools/JCTools

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

This product contains a modified portion of 'jfastlz', a Java port of 
FastLZ compression
and decompression library written by William Kinney. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jfastlz.txt (MIT License)

Copyright (c) 2009 William Kinney

  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://code.google.com/p/jfastlz/

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains a modified version of 'HPACK', a Java 
implementation of
the HTTP/2 HPACK algorithm written by Twitter. It can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.hpack.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/twitter/hpack
    
Copyright 2013 Twitter, Inc.
Copyright 2014 Twitter, Inc.
Copyright 2015 Twitter, Inc.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains a modified version of 'HPACK', a Java 
implementation of
the HTTP/2 HPACK algorithm written by Cory Benfield. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.hyper-hpack.txt (MIT License)
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The MIT License (MIT)

Copyright (c) 2014 Cory Benfield

  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/python-hyper/hpack/

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains a modified version of 'HPACK', a Java 
implementation of
the HTTP/2 HPACK algorithm written by Tatsuhiro Tsujikawa. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.nghttp2-hpack.txt (MIT License)
The MIT License

Copyright (c) 2012, 2014, 2015, 2016 Tatsuhiro Tsujikawa
Copyright (c) 2012, 2014, 2015, 2016 nghttp2 contributors

  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/nghttp2/nghttp2/

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains a modified portion of 'Apache Commons Lang', a 
Java library
provides utilities for the java.lang API, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.commons-lang.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-lang/

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2018 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains the Maven wrapper scripts from 'Maven Wrapper', 
that provides
an easy way to ensure a user has everything necessary to run the Maven 
build.

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.mvn-wrapper.txt (Apache License 2.0)

  * HOMEPAGE:
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    * https://github.com/takari/maven-wrapper

Copyright 2007-present the original author or authors.
--------------------------
********
end of Netty information
***********

=======================================================================
==============

Eclipse Foundation Eclipse jersey-media-multipart
2.31

jersey-media-multipart: 2.31
* License:
    * Eclipse Public License v. 2.0
    * The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991 with 
CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
* Copyright (c) 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates.

# Eclipse Public License - v 2.0

        THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS 
ECLIPSE
        PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR 
DISTRIBUTION
        OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS 
AGREEMENT.

    1. DEFINITIONS

    "Contribution" means:

      a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
         Distributed under this Agreement, and

      b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
         i) changes to the Program, and
         ii) additions to the Program;
      where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from
      and are Distributed by that particular Contributor. A 
Contribution
      "originates" from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by
      such Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor's 
behalf.
      Contributions do not include changes or additions to the Program 
that
      are not Modified Works.
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    "Contributor" means any person or entity that Distributes the 
Program.

    "Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which
    are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution 
alone
    or when combined with the Program.

    "Program" means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with 
this
    Agreement.

    "Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this 
Agreement
    or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

    "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or 
other
    form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for which 
the
    editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
    represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship.

    "Modified Works" shall mean any work in Source Code or other form 
that
    results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
    contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any 
new file
    in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program. 
Modified
    Works shall not include works that contain only declarations,
    interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of the Program 
solely
    in each case in order to link to, bind by name, or subclass the 
Program
    or Modified Works thereof.

    "Distribute" means the acts of a) distributing or b) making 
available
    in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

    "Source Code" means the form of a Program preferred for making
    modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
    documentation source, and configuration files.

    "Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License,
    Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
    exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
    Contributor.
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    2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

      a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby
      grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free 
copyright
      license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display,
      publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the Contribution of 
such
      Contributor, if any, and such Derivative Works.

      b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby
      grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent
      license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell,
      import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such 
Contributor,
      if any, in Source Code or other form. This patent license shall
      apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, 
at
      the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such 
addition
      of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the
      Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other
      combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se 
is
      licensed hereunder.

      c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants 
the
      licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are
      provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe 
the
      patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity.
      Each Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims
      brought by any other entity based on infringement of intellectual
      property rights or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the
      rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby
      assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual
      property rights needed, if any. For example, if a third party
      patent license is required to allow Recipient to Distribute the
      Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license
      before distributing the Program.

      d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has
      sufficient copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant
      the copyright license set forth in this Agreement.

      e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary License, no
      Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient (other than
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      those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of such 
Recipient's
      receipt of the Program under the terms of a Secondary License
      (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

    3. REQUIREMENTS

    3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

      a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
      accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
      the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
      is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
      obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium 
customarily
      used for software exchange; and

      b) the Contributor may Distribute the Program under a license
      different than this Agreement, provided that such license:
         i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all other Contributors 
all
         warranties and conditions, express and implied, including
         warranties or conditions of title and non-infringement, and
         implied warranties or conditions of merchantability and 
fitness
         for a particular purpose;

         ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other Contributors 
all
         liability for damages, including direct, indirect, special,
         incidental and consequential damages, such as lost profits;

         iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights
         in the Source Code under section 3.2; and

         iv) requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any
         party to be under a license that satisfies the requirements
         of this section 3.

    3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

      a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
      Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
      files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the 
initial
      Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice described in
      Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be made 
available
      under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and

      b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of
      the Program.
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    3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
    trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations
    of liability ("notices") contained within the Program from any 
copy of
    the Program which they Distribute, provided that Contributors may 
add
    their own appropriate notices.

    4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

    Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities
    with respect to end users, business partners and the like. While 
this
    license is intended to facilitate the commercial use of the 
Program,
    the Contributor who includes the Program in a commercial product
    offering should do so in a manner which does not create potential
    liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a Contributor 
includes
    the Program in a commercial product offering, such Contributor
    ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and indemnify 
every
    other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any losses,
    damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, 
lawsuits
    and other legal actions brought by a third party against the 
Indemnified
    Contributor to the extent caused by the acts or omissions of such
    Commercial Contributor in connection with its distribution of the 
Program
    in a commercial product offering. The obligations in this section 
do not
    apply to any claims or Losses relating to any actual or alleged
    intellectual property infringement. In order to qualify, an 
Indemnified
    Contributor must: a) promptly notify the Commercial Contributor in
    writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial Contributor to 
control,
    and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense and 
any
    related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
    participate in any such claim at its own expense.

    For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a 
commercial
    product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
    Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
    claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those 
performance
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    claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's 
responsibility
    alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to
    defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance
    claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other 
Contributor to
    pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor must pay
    those damages.

    5. NO WARRANTY

    EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
    PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS"
    BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
    IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF
    TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
    PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the
    appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes 
all
    risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement,
    including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors,
    compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, 
programs
    or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.

    6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

    EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
    PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
    SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL,
    EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION 
LOST
    PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
    CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHERWISE)
    ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM 
OR THE
    EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
    POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

    7. GENERAL

    If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable 
under
    applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability 
of
    the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
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    action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to 
the
    minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and 
enforceable.

    If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
    (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging 
that the
    Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software
    or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's
    rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date 
such
    litigation is filed.

    All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
    fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of 
this
    Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
    time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
    rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease 
use
    and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
    However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any 
licenses
    granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.

    Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this 
Agreement,
    but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted 
and
    may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
    reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
    this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
    Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse 
Foundation
    is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may 
assign the
    responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable 
separate
    entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing
    version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be
    Distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it 
was
    received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
    Contributor may elect to Distribute the Program (including its
    Contributions) under the new version.
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    Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, 
Recipient
    receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
    Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by 
implication,
    estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly 
granted
    under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement is 
intended
    to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor or 
Recipient.
    No third-party beneficiary rights are created under this Agreement.

    Exhibit A - Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

    "This Source Code may also be made available under the following
    Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set 
forth
    in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied: {name 
license(s),
    version(s), and exceptions or additional permissions here}."

      Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this 
Exhibit A
      is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary 
Licenses.

      If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a 
particular
      file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a 
LICENSE
      file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely 
to
      look for such a notice.

      You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

---

=======================================================================
==============

The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor
Boston, MA 02110-1335
USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
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Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to
share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is
intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--
to
make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public
License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and
to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free
Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General
Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price.
Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the
freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this
service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone
to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These
restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you 
have.
You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code.
And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents.
We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will
individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program
proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent 
must
be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.
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TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a
notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under
the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers
to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means
either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is
to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either
verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language.
(Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term
"modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running
the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is
covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program
(independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that
is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously
and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice
and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to
this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other
recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of
it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided
that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part
    thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties
    under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
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    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
License.
    (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not
    normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program
    is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and
can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on
the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this
License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire
whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a
storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the
scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 
1
    and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost
    of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer 
to
    distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed
    only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the
    program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in
    accord with Subsection b above.)
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The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control
compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special
exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that 
is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the
executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access
to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to 
copy
the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the 
source
code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source
along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise
to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will
automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
parties
who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will
not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in
full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all
its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the
Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions
on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not
responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
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distribute
so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and
any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not
distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would
not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who
receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way 
you
could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely 
from
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented
by public license practices. Many people have made generous
contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that
system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up 
to
the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute
software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that 
choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be
a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may
add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those
countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries
not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the
limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version
number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by 
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the
Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE
ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH
YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL
NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR
DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM
(INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED
INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF
THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR
OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.
    Copyright (C)  
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    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but
    WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU
    General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1335 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type
    `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to 
redistribute
    it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands
you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they
could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

    Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
    program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by
    James Hacker.

    signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989
    Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program
into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications
with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library
General Public License instead of this License.
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# CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.

=======================================================================
==============
Eclipse Distribution License - v 1.0

Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, 
this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
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=======================================================================
==============

#------------------------Fourth-party 
Dependencies#-------------------------

org.glassfish.jersey.core » jersey-common 2.31
* License:
        * Eclipse Public License v. 2.0
        * GPL 2.0
* Copyright (c) 2013, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates.

org.glassfish.jersey.core » jersey-server 2.31
* License:
      * Eclipse Public License v. 2.0
      * GPL 2.0
* Copyright (c) 2017, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates.

org.jvnet.mimepull » mimepull 1.9.13
* License:
         * Eclipse Distribution License - v 1.0 (http://
www.eclipse.org/org/documents/edl-v10.php)
* Copyright (c) 1997, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates.

Eclipse Foundation Eclipse jersey-container-
servlet-core 2.31

jersey-container-servlet-core: 2.31
* License:
    * Eclipse Public License v. 2.0
    * The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991 with 
CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
This distribution elects the EPL 2.0 license.

* Copyright (c) 2012, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates.

 # Eclipse Public License - v 2.0

        THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS 
ECLIPSE
        PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR 
DISTRIBUTION
        OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS 
AGREEMENT.

    1. DEFINITIONS
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    "Contribution" means:

      a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
         Distributed under this Agreement, and

      b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
         i) changes to the Program, and
         ii) additions to the Program;
      where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from
      and are Distributed by that particular Contributor. A 
Contribution
      "originates" from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by
      such Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor's 
behalf.
      Contributions do not include changes or additions to the Program 
that
      are not Modified Works.

    "Contributor" means any person or entity that Distributes the 
Program.

    "Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which
    are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution 
alone
    or when combined with the Program.

    "Program" means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with 
this
    Agreement.

    "Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this 
Agreement
    or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

    "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or 
other
    form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for which 
the
    editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
    represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship.

    "Modified Works" shall mean any work in Source Code or other form 
that
    results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
    contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any 
new file
    in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program. 
Modified
    Works shall not include works that contain only declarations,
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    interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of the Program 
solely
    in each case in order to link to, bind by name, or subclass the 
Program
    or Modified Works thereof.

    "Distribute" means the acts of a) distributing or b) making 
available
    in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

    "Source Code" means the form of a Program preferred for making
    modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
    documentation source, and configuration files.

    "Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License,
    Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
    exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
    Contributor.

    2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

      a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby
      grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free 
copyright
      license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display,
      publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the Contribution of 
such
      Contributor, if any, and such Derivative Works.

      b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby
      grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent
      license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell,
      import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such 
Contributor,
      if any, in Source Code or other form. This patent license shall
      apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, 
at
      the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such 
addition
      of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the
      Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other
      combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se 
is
      licensed hereunder.

      c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants 
the
      licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are
      provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe 

450



the
      patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity.
      Each Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims
      brought by any other entity based on infringement of intellectual
      property rights or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the
      rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby
      assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual
      property rights needed, if any. For example, if a third party
      patent license is required to allow Recipient to Distribute the
      Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license
      before distributing the Program.

      d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has
      sufficient copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant
      the copyright license set forth in this Agreement.

      e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary License, no
      Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient (other than
      those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of such 
Recipient's
      receipt of the Program under the terms of a Secondary License
      (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

    3. REQUIREMENTS

    3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

      a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
      accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
      the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
      is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
      obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium 
customarily
      used for software exchange; and

      b) the Contributor may Distribute the Program under a license
      different than this Agreement, provided that such license:
         i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all other Contributors 
all
         warranties and conditions, express and implied, including
         warranties or conditions of title and non-infringement, and
         implied warranties or conditions of merchantability and 
fitness
         for a particular purpose;

         ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other Contributors 
all
         liability for damages, including direct, indirect, special,
         incidental and consequential damages, such as lost profits;

         iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights
         in the Source Code under section 3.2; and

451



         iv) requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any
         party to be under a license that satisfies the requirements
         of this section 3.

    3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

      a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
      Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
      files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the 
initial
      Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice described in
      Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be made 
available
      under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and

      b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of
      the Program.

    3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
    trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations
    of liability ("notices") contained within the Program from any 
copy of
    the Program which they Distribute, provided that Contributors may 
add
    their own appropriate notices.

    4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

    Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities
    with respect to end users, business partners and the like. While 
this
    license is intended to facilitate the commercial use of the 
Program,
    the Contributor who includes the Program in a commercial product
    offering should do so in a manner which does not create potential
    liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a Contributor 
includes
    the Program in a commercial product offering, such Contributor
    ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and indemnify 
every
    other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any losses,
    damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, 
lawsuits
    and other legal actions brought by a third party against the 
Indemnified
    Contributor to the extent caused by the acts or omissions of such
    Commercial Contributor in connection with its distribution of the 
Program
    in a commercial product offering. The obligations in this section 
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do not
    apply to any claims or Losses relating to any actual or alleged
    intellectual property infringement. In order to qualify, an 
Indemnified
    Contributor must: a) promptly notify the Commercial Contributor in
    writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial Contributor to 
control,
    and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense and 
any
    related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
    participate in any such claim at its own expense.

    For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a 
commercial
    product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
    Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
    claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those 
performance
    claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's 
responsibility
    alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to
    defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance
    claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other 
Contributor to
    pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor must pay
    those damages.

    5. NO WARRANTY

    EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
    PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS"
    BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
    IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF
    TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
    PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the
    appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes 
all
    risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement,
    including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors,
    compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, 
programs
    or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.

    6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

    EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
    PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
    SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
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SPECIAL,
    EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION 
LOST
    PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
    CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHERWISE)
    ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM 
OR THE
    EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
    POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

    7. GENERAL

    If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable 
under
    applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability 
of
    the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
    action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to 
the
    minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and 
enforceable.

    If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
    (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging 
that the
    Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software
    or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's
    rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date 
such
    litigation is filed.

    All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
    fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of 
this
    Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
    time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
    rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease 
use
    and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
    However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any 
licenses
    granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.

    Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this 
Agreement,
    but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted 
and
    may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
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    reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
    this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
    Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse 
Foundation
    is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may 
assign the
    responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable 
separate
    entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing
    version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be
    Distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it 
was
    received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
    Contributor may elect to Distribute the Program (including its
    Contributions) under the new version.

    Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, 
Recipient
    receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
    Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by 
implication,
    estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly 
granted
    under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement is 
intended
    to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor or 
Recipient.
    No third-party beneficiary rights are created under this Agreement.

    Exhibit A - Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

    "This Source Code may also be made available under the following
    Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set 
forth
    in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied: {name 
license(s),
    version(s), and exceptions or additional permissions here}."

      Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this 
Exhibit A
      is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary 
Licenses.

      If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a 
particular
      file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a 
LICENSE
      file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely 
to
      look for such a notice.
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      You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

---

=======================================================================
==============
Eclipse Distribution License - v 1.0

Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, 
this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

=======================================================================
==============

#------------------------Fourth-party 
Dependencies#-------------------------
org.glassfish.hk2.external » jakarta.inject 2.6.1
* License: Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 (http://www.eclipse.org/legal/
epl-2.0.)
* Copyright (c) 2013, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates.
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jakarta.persistence » jakarta.persistence-api 2.2.3
* License:
      * Eclipse Distribution License - v 1.0 (http://
www.eclipse.org/org/documents/edl-v10.php)
      * Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 (http://www.eclipse.org/legal/
epl-2.0.)
This distribution elect EDL.
* Copyright (c) 2008, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

jakarta.servlet » jakarta.servlet-api 4.0.3
* License: Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 (http://www.eclipse.org/legal/
epl-2.0.)
* Copyright (c) 2017, 2020 Oracle and/or its affiliates and others.

Michal Trojnara Stunnel 4.56-6

stunnel license

Copyright (C) 1998-2013 Michal Trojnara

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify 
it under
the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free 
Software
Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any 
later
version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but 
WITHOUT
ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or 
FITNESS
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more 
details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along with
this program; if not, see .

Linking stunnel statically or dynamically with other modules is making
a combined work based on stunnel. Thus, the terms and conditions of the
GNU General Public License cover the whole combination.

In addition, as a special exception, the copyright holder of stunnel 
gives you
permission to combine stunnel with free software programs or libraries 
that
are released under the GNU LGPL and with code included in the standard 
release

457



of OpenSSL under the OpenSSL License (or modified versions of such 
code, with
unchanged license). You may copy and distribute such a system 
following the
terms of the GNU GPL for stunnel and the licenses of the other code 
concerned.

Note that people who make modified versions of stunnel are not 
obligated to
grant this special exception for their modified versions; it is their 
choice
whether to do so. The GNU General Public License gives permission to 
release
a modified version without this exception; this exception also makes it
possible to release a modified version which carries forward this 
exception.

=====================
GPL v2 License

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301, USA.
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
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  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
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notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.
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  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
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Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.
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  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
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INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 19yy  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1301, USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19yy name of author
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    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General
Public License instead of this License.
==================================================

 OpenSSL License
  ---------------

/* ====================================================================
 * Copyright (c) 1998-2016 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer. 
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
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 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ====================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 */

 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------

/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.
 * 
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long 
as
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 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 * 
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 * 
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the 
library
 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from 
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 * 
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
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 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 * 
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]

Python.org Python 2.7.5-86.0.3

A. HISTORY OF THE SOFTWARE
==========================

Python was created in the early 1990s by Guido van Rossum at Stichting
Mathematisch Centrum (CWI, see http://www.cwi.nl) in the Netherlands
as a successor of a language called ABC.  Guido remains Python's
principal author, although it includes many contributions from others.

In 1995, Guido continued his work on Python at the Corporation for
National Research Initiatives (CNRI, see http://www.cnri.reston.va.us)
in Reston, Virginia where he released several versions of the
software.

In May 2000, Guido and the Python core development team moved to
BeOpen.com to form the BeOpen PythonLabs team.  In October of the same
year, the PythonLabs team moved to Digital Creations (now Zope
Corporation, see http://www.zope.com).  In 2001, the Python Software
Foundation (PSF, see http://www.python.org/psf/) was formed, a
non-profit organization created specifically to own Python-related
Intellectual Property.  Zope Corporation is a sponsoring member of
the PSF.

All Python releases are Open Source (see http://www.opensource.org for
the Open Source Definition).  Historically, most, but not all, Python
releases have also been GPL-compatible; the table below summarizes
the various releases.

    Release         Derived     Year        Owner       GPL-
                    from                                compatible? (1)

    0.9.0 thru 1.2              1991-1995   CWI         yes
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    1.3 thru 1.5.2  1.2         1995-1999   CNRI        yes
    1.6             1.5.2       2000        CNRI        no
    2.0             1.6         2000        BeOpen.com  no
    1.6.1           1.6         2001        CNRI        yes (2)
    2.1             2.0+1.6.1   2001        PSF         no
    2.0.1           2.0+1.6.1   2001        PSF         yes
    2.1.1           2.1+2.0.1   2001        PSF         yes
    2.2             2.1.1       2001        PSF         yes
    2.1.2           2.1.1       2002        PSF         yes
    2.1.3           2.1.2       2002        PSF         yes
    2.2.1           2.2         2002        PSF         yes
    2.2.2           2.2.1       2002        PSF         yes
    2.2.3           2.2.2       2003        PSF         yes
    2.3             2.2.2       2002-2003   PSF         yes
    2.3.1           2.3         2002-2003   PSF         yes
    2.3.2           2.3.1       2002-2003   PSF         yes
    2.3.3           2.3.2       2002-2003   PSF         yes
    2.3.4           2.3.3       2004        PSF         yes
    2.3.5           2.3.4       2005        PSF         yes
    2.4             2.3         2004        PSF         yes
    2.4.1           2.4         2005        PSF         yes
    2.4.2           2.4.1       2005        PSF         yes
    2.4.3           2.4.2       2006        PSF         yes
    2.5             2.4         2006        PSF         yes
    2.7             2.6         2010        PSF         yes

Footnotes:

(1) GPL-compatible doesn't mean that we're distributing Python under
    the GPL.  All Python licenses, unlike the GPL, let you distribute
    a modified version without making your changes open source.  The
    GPL-compatible licenses make it possible to combine Python with
    other software that is released under the GPL; the others don't.

(2) According to Richard Stallman, 1.6.1 is not GPL-compatible,
    because its license has a choice of law clause.  According to
    CNRI, however, Stallman's lawyer has told CNRI's lawyer that 1.6.1
    is "not incompatible" with the GPL.

Thanks to the many outside volunteers who have worked under Guido's
direction to make these releases possible.

B. TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR ACCESSING OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON
===============================================================

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
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its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that PSF's
License Agreement and PSF's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006 Python Software Foundation; All 
Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python alone or in any derivative version 
prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

BEOPEN.COM LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 2.0
-------------------------------------------

BEOPEN PYTHON OPEN SOURCE LICENSE AGREEMENT VERSION 1

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between BeOpen.com ("BeOpen"), having an
office at 160 Saratoga Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95051, and the
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Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using
this software in source or binary form and its associated
documentation ("the Software").

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this BeOpen Python License
Agreement, BeOpen hereby grants Licensee a non-exclusive,
royalty-free, world-wide license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform
and/or display publicly, prepare derivative works, distribute, and
otherwise use the Software alone or in any derivative version,
provided, however, that the BeOpen Python License is retained in the
Software, alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.

3. BeOpen is making the Software available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  BEOPEN MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, BEOPEN MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

4. BEOPEN SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF THE
SOFTWARE FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS
AS A RESULT OF USING, MODIFYING OR DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE, OR ANY
DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

5. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

6. This License Agreement shall be governed by and interpreted in all
respects by the law of the State of California, excluding conflict of
law provisions.  Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to
create any relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture
between BeOpen and Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant
permission to use BeOpen trademarks or trade names in a trademark
sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or any
third party.  As an exception, the "BeOpen Python" logos available at
http://www.pythonlabs.com/logos.html may be used according to the
permissions granted on that web page.

7. By copying, installing or otherwise using the software, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

CNRI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 1.6.1
---------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Corporation for National
Research Initiatives, having an office at 1895 Preston White Drive,
Reston, VA 20191 ("CNRI"), and the Individual or Organization
("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using Python 1.6.1 software in
source or binary form and its associated documentation.
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2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, CNRI
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python 1.6.1
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that CNRI's
License Agreement and CNRI's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
1995-2001 Corporation for National Research Initiatives; All Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python 1.6.1 alone or in any derivative
version prepared by Licensee.  Alternately, in lieu of CNRI's License
Agreement, Licensee may substitute the following text (omitting the
quotes): "Python 1.6.1 is made available subject to the terms and
conditions in CNRI's License Agreement.  This Agreement together with
Python 1.6.1 may be located on the Internet using the following
unique, persistent identifier (known as a handle): 1895.22/1013.  This
Agreement may also be obtained from a proxy server on the Internet
using the following URL: http://hdl.handle.net/1895.22/1013".

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python 1.6.1 or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python 1.6.1.

4. CNRI is making Python 1.6.1 available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  CNRI MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, CNRI MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON 1.6.1 WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. CNRI SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
1.6.1 FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 1.6.1,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. This License Agreement shall be governed by the federal
intellectual property law of the United States, including without
limitation the federal copyright law, and, to the extent such
U.S. federal law does not apply, by the law of the Commonwealth of
Virginia, excluding Virginia's conflict of law provisions.
Notwithstanding the foregoing, with regard to derivative works based
on Python 1.6.1 that incorporate non-separable material that was
previously distributed under the GNU General Public License (GPL), the
law of the Commonwealth of Virginia shall govern this License
Agreement only as to issues arising under or with respect to
Paragraphs 4, 5, and 7 of this License Agreement.  Nothing in this
License Agreement shall be deemed to create any relationship of
agency, partnership, or joint venture between CNRI and Licensee.  This
License Agreement does not grant permission to use CNRI trademarks or
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trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote products or
services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By clicking on the "ACCEPT" button where indicated, or by copying,
installing or otherwise using Python 1.6.1, Licensee agrees to be
bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

        ACCEPT

CWI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 0.9.0 THROUGH 1.2
--------------------------------------------------

Copyright (c) 1991 - 1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Amsterdam,
The Netherlands.  All rights reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that
both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
supporting documentation, and that the name of Stichting Mathematisch
Centrum or CWI not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
distribution of the software without specific, written prior
permission.

STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM BE LIABLE
FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Apache Tomcat 9.0.36

LICENSE and NOTICE files from download package from https://
tomcat.apache.org/download-90.cgi#9.0.34

LICENSE 
----------

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
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reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
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      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
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      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
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      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
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      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

APACHE TOMCAT SUBCOMPONENTS:

Apache Tomcat includes a number of subcomponents with separate 
copyright notices
and license terms. Your use of these subcomponents is subject to the 
terms and
conditions of the following licenses.

The Apache Software Foundation Commons Lang
3.10

LICENSE:

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
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                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
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      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
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      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
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      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

482



   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and 
limitations under the License.

------------------------------
COPYRIGHT:

Ships with following notice file:

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2018 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
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Content of NOTICE.txt from https://raw.githubusercontent.com/apache/
commons-lang/master/NOTICE.txt

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

Google Guava 29.0

/*
 * Copyright (C) 2012 The Guava Authors
 *
 * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you 
may not use this file except
 * in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the 
License at
 *
 * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
 *
 * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License
 * is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express
 * or implied. See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and limitations under
 * the License.
 */

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
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      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
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      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
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          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
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      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
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      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

++++++++++++++++++++++++
4th party dependencies
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
com.google.code.findbugs:jsr305:3.0.2
Copyright (c) 2007-2009, JSR305 expert group
All rights reserved.
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
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++++++++++++++++++
checker-qual, v2.11.1, MIT
Checker Framework qualifiers
Copyright 2004-present by the Checker Framework developers

MIT License:

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.
© 2020 GitHub, Inc.

+++++++++++++++++++
error_prone_annotations, v2.3.4,  Apache 2.0
/*
 * Copyright 2014 The Error Prone Authors.
 *
 * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
 * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
 * You may obtain a copy of the License at
 *
 *     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
 *
 * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
 * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
 * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
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 * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
 * limitations under the License.
 */

++++++++++++
j2objc-annotations, v1.3, Apache 2.0
/*
 * Copyright 2011 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.
 *
 * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
 * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
 * You may obtain a copy of the License at
 *
 * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
 *
 * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
 * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
 * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
 * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
 * limitations under the License.
 */

+++++++++++++++++
 net.jcip.annotations
Copyright (c) 2005, Brian Goetz and Tim Peierls

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
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OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
++++++++++++
listenablefuture, v9999.0-empty-to-avoid-conflict-with-guava, Apache 
2.0
/*
 * Copyright 2011 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.
 *
 * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
 * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
 * You may obtain a copy of the License at
 *
 * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
 *
 * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
 * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
 * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
 * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
 * limitations under the License.
 */

+++++++++++++++++

failureaccess, v1.0.1, Apache 2.0
/*
 * Copyright 2011 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.
 *
 * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
 * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
 * You may obtain a copy of the License at
 *
 * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
 *
 * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
 * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
 * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
 * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
 * limitations under the License.
 */

+++++++++++++++++

Apache Tomcat 9.0.37

Apache Tomcat
Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).
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This software contains code derived from netty-native
developed by the Netty project
(https://netty.io, https://github.com/netty/netty-tcnative/)
and from finagle-native developed at Twitter
(https://github.com/twitter/finagle).

This software contains code derived from jgroups-kubernetes
developed by the JGroups project (http://www.jgroups.org/).

The Windows Installer is built with the Nullsoft
Scriptable Install System (NSIS), which is
open source software.  The original software and
related information is available at
http://nsis.sourceforge.net.

Java compilation software for JSP pages is provided by the Eclipse
JDT Core Batch Compiler component, which is open source software.
The original software and related information is available at
https://www.eclipse.org/jdt/core/.

org.apache.tomcat.util.json.JSONParser.jj is a public domain javacc 
grammar
for JSON written by Robert Fischer.
https://github.com/RobertFischer/json-parser

For portions of the Tomcat JNI OpenSSL API and the OpenSSL JSSE 
integration
The org.apache.tomcat.jni and the org.apache.tomcat.net.openssl 
packages
are derivative work originating from the Netty project and the finagle-
native
project developed at Twitter
* Copyright 2014 The Netty Project
* Copyright 2014 Twitter

For portions of the Tomcat cloud support
The org.apache.catalina.tribes.membership.cloud package contains 
derivative
work originating from the jgroups project.
https://github.com/jgroups-extras/jgroups-kubernetes
Copyright 2002-2018 Red Hat Inc.

The original XML Schemas for Java EE Deployment Descriptors:
 - javaee_5.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_1_2.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_client_1_2.xsd
 - javaee_6.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_1_3.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_client_1_3.xsd
 - jsp_2_2.xsd
 - web-app_3_0.xsd
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 - web-common_3_0.xsd
 - web-fragment_3_0.xsd
 - javaee_7.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_1_4.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_client_1_4.xsd
 - jsp_2_3.xsd
 - web-app_3_1.xsd
 - web-common_3_1.xsd
 - web-fragment_3_1.xsd
 - javaee_8.xsd
 - web-app_4_0.xsd
 - web-common_4_0.xsd
 - web-fragment_4_0.xsd

may be obtained from:
http://www.oracle.com/webfolder/technetwork/jsc/xml/ns/javaee/
index.html

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.
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      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
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and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
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          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
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      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at
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       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

APACHE TOMCAT SUBCOMPONENTS:

Apache Tomcat includes a number of subcomponents with separate 
copyright notices
and license terms. Your use of these subcomponents is subject to the 
terms and
conditions of the following licenses.

For the Eclipse JDT Core Batch Compiler (ecj-x.x.x.jar) component:

Eclipse Public License - v 1.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC
LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
PROGRAM
CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and 
documentation
distributed under this Agreement, and

b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:

i) changes to the Program, and

ii) additions to the Program;

where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from and 
are
distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a
Contributor if it was added to the Program by such Contributor itself 
or anyone
acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include 
additions to
the Program which: (i) are separate modules of software distributed in
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conjunction with the Program under their own license agreement, and 
(ii) are not
derivative works of the Program.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are
necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone or 
when
combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement,
including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright license to
reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, and such
derivative works, in source code and object code form.

b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license 
under Licensed
Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise 
transfer the
Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in source code and object 
code form.
This patent license shall apply to the combination of the Contribution 
and the
Program if, at the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, 
such
addition of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by 
the
Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other 
combinations
which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed 
hereunder.

c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses to
its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are provided by any
Contributor that the Program does not infringe the patent or other 
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intellectual
property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims any 
liability to
Recipient for claims brought by any other entity based on infringement 
of
intellectual property rights or otherwise. As a condition to 
exercising the
rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes 
sole
responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights 
needed, if any.
For example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to
distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire 
that license
before distributing the Program.

d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has sufficient 
copyright
rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright license set 
forth in
this Agreement.

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under its
own license agreement, provided that:

a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; and

b) its license agreement:

i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all warranties 
and
conditions, express and implied, including warranties or conditions of 
title and
non-infringement, and implied warranties or conditions of 
merchantability and
fitness for a particular purpose;

ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all liability 
for
damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential
damages, such as lost profits;

iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement are 
offered by
that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and

iv) states that source code for the Program is available from such 
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Contributor,
and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable manner on or 
through a
medium customarily used for software exchange.

When the Program is made available in source code form:

a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and

b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program.

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the
Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if
any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent Recipients to 
identify the
originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with
respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this 
license is
intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program, the 
Contributor who
includes the Program in a commercial product offering should do so in 
a manner
which does not create potential liability for other Contributors. 
Therefore, if
a Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such
Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and 
indemnify
every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any 
losses, damages
and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits and 
other legal
actions brought by a third party against the Indemnified Contributor 
to the
extent caused by the acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor 
in
connection with its distribution of the Program in a commercial product
offering. The obligations in this section do not apply to any claims 
or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order
to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly notify the 
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Commercial
Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial 
Contributor
to control, and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the 
defense and
any related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product
offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that
Commercial Contributor then makes performance claims, or offers 
warranties
related to Product X, those performance claims and warranties are such
Commercial Contributor's responsibility alone. Under this section, the
Commercial Contributor would have to defend claims against the other
Contributors related to those performance claims and warranties, and 
if a court
requires any other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the 
Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN
"AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE,
NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
Each
Recipient is solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using and
distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise of
rights under this Agreement , including but not limited to the risks 
and costs
of program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss 
of data,
programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of 
operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY
CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST
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PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY
OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY 
RIGHTS
GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable
law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the 
remainder of the
terms of this Agreement, and without further action by the parties 
hereto, such
provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make 
such
provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity 
(including a
cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Program 
itself
(excluding combinations of the Program with other software or hardware)
infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such Recipient's rights 
granted under
Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to
comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this Agreement 
and does
not cure such failure in a reasonable period of time after becoming 
aware of
such noncompliance. If all Recipient's rights under this Agreement 
terminate,
Recipient agrees to cease use and distribution of the Program as soon 
as
reasonably practicable. However, Recipient's obligations under this 
Agreement
and any licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall 
continue and
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in
order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and may only 
be
modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward reserves the 
right to
publish new versions (including revisions) of this Agreement from time 
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to time.
No one other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this 
Agreement.
The Eclipse Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse 
Foundation
may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a 
suitable
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a
distinguishing version number. The Program (including Contributions) 
may always
be distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it 
was
received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
Contributor may elect to distribute the Program (including its 
Contributions)
under the new version. Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 
2(b)
above, Recipient receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual 
property of
any Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by 
implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted 
under
this Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and the
intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No party 
to this
Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement more than one 
year
after the cause of action arose. Each party waives its rights to a 
jury trial in
any resulting litigation.

Oracle OCI SDK for Java 1.17.1

OCI Java SDK 
Version 1.17.1
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 or Apache License 2.0. See below for license terms. 
You may choose either license.
____________________________

The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
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Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004
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http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
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this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
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distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
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      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

**********************
Third Party Notice File:

Third Party Components

Sfl4j
http://www.slf4j.org/license.html

Copyright (c) 2004-2013 QOS.ch All rights reserved.

 Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions: 

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software. 

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

These terms are identical to those of the MIT License, also called the 
X License or the X11 License, which is a simple, permissive non-
copyleft free software license. It is deemed compatible with virtually 
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all types of licenses, commercial or otherwise. In particular, the 
Free Software Foundation has declared it compatible with GNU GPL. It 
is also known to be approved by the Apache Software Foundation as 
compatible with Apache Software License.

Jsr305
Copyright (c) JSR305 expert group
All rights reserved.
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:
Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, 
this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

https://projectlombok.org/
Copyright © 2009-2016 The Project Lombok Authors, licensed under the 
MIT license.
Credits: https://projectlombok.org/credits.html
License: http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-license.php
The MIT License (MIT)
Copyright (c)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
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TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

com.fasterxml.jackson.core jackson-annotations
com.fasterxml.jackson.core jackson-core
com.fasterxml.jackson.core jackson-databind
com.fasterxml.jackson.jaxrs jackson-jaxrs-base
com.fasterxml.jackson.datatype jackson-datatype-jsr310
com.fasterxml.jackson.datatype jackson-datatype-jdk8        
Google Guava
Apache commons codec
Apache commons lang
Apache commons-io
nimbus-jose-jwt Copyright 2012 - 2018, Connect2id Ltd.
com.github.stephenc.jcip » jcip-annotations 1.0-1
COPYRIGHT: Copyright 2013 Stephen Connolly.
net.minidev » json-smart 1.3.1, 2.3 COPYRIGHT: Copyright 2011 JSON-
SMART authors
resteasy 3.6.3.FINAL COPYRIGHT:   ~ JBoss, Home of Professional Open 
Source.
  ~ Copyright 2011, Red Hat, Inc., and individual contributors
org.jboss.logging.jboss-logging 
COPYRIGHT: JBoss, Home of Professional Open Source. Copyright 2010 Red 
Hat, Inc.
org.jboss.logging.jboss-logging-annotations 2.1.0.Final
org.jboss.logging.jboss-logging-processor2.1.0.Final
COPYRIGHT: JBoss, Home of Professional Open Source. Copyright 2016, 
Red Hat, Inc., and individual contributors
org.apache.httpcomponents.httpclient 4.5.4
COPYRIGHT: Copyright 1999-2017 The Apache Software Foundation
org.apache.httpcomponents.httpasyncclient 4.1.3
COPYRIGHT: Copyright 2010-2017 The Apache Software Foundation
commons-io 2.5
COPYRIGHT: Copyright 2002-2016 The Apache Software Foundation
net.jcip.jcip-annotations 1.0
COPYRIGHT:  Copyright 2013 Stephen Connolly.

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
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      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
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      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
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      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
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modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.
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   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Hamcrest Core (org.hamcrest:hamcrest-core:1.3 - https://github.com/
hamcrest/JavaHamcrest/hamcrest-core)

BSD License

Copyright (c) 2000-2015 www.hamcrest.org
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, 
this list of
conditions and the following disclaimer. Redistributions in binary 
form must reproduce
the above copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following 
disclaimer in
the documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

Neither the name of Hamcrest nor the names of its contributors may be 
used to endorse
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or promote products derived from this software without specific prior 
written
permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT
SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT LIMITED
TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, 
WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY
WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGE.

Bouncy Castle crypto API
Copyright (c) 2000 - 2018 The Legion Of The Bouncy Castle (http://
www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

org.jboss.spec.javax.annotation.jboss-annotations-api_1.3_spec
org.jboss.spec.javax.servlet.jboss-servlet-api_4.0_spec 1.0.0.Final
org.jboss.spec.javax.ws.rs » jboss-jaxrs-api_2.1_spec 1.0.2.Final
org.jboss.spec.javax.xml.bind-api_2.3_spec 1.0.1.Final
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COPYRIGHT: JBoss, Home of Professional Open Source. Copyright 2013, 
Red Hat Middleware LLC, and individual contributors by the @authors 
tag.
Licensed under GPL 2 with special linking exception

The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor
Boston, MA 02110-1335
USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to
share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is
intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--
to
make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public
License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and
to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free
Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General
Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price.
Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the
freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this
service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone
to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These
restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you 
have.
You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code.
And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
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software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents.
We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will
individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program
proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent 
must
be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a
notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under
the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers
to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means
either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is
to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either
verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language.
(Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term
"modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running
the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is
covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program
(independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that
is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously
and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice
and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to
this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other
recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of
it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided
that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
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    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part
    thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties
    under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
License.
    (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not
    normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program
    is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and
can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on
the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this
License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire
whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a
storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the
scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 
1
    and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,
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    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost
    of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer 
to
    distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed
    only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the
    program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in
    accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control
compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special
exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that 
is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the
executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access
to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to 
copy
the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the 
source
code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source
along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise
to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will
automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
parties
who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will
not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in
full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all
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its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the
Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions
on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not
responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute
so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and
any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not
distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would
not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who
receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way 
you
could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely 
from
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented
by public license practices. Many people have made generous
contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that
system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up 
to
the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute
software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that 
choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be
a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may
add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those
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countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries
not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the
limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version
number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by 
the
Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE
ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH
YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL
NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR
DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM
(INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED
INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF
THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR
OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs
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If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.
    Copyright (C)  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but
    WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU
    General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1335 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type
    `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to 
redistribute
    it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands
you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they
could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
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necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

    Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
    program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by
    James Hacker.

    signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989
    Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program
into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications
with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library
General Public License instead of this License.

Certain source files distributed by Oracle America, Inc. and/or its
affiliates are subject to the following clarification and special
exception to the GPLv2, based on the GNU Project exception for its
Classpath libraries, known as the GNU Classpath Exception, but only
where Oracle has expressly included in the particular source file's
header the words "Oracle designates this particular file as subject to
the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle in the LICENSE file
that accompanied this code."

You should also note that Oracle includes multiple, independent
programs in this software package. Some of those programs are provided
under licenses deemed incompatible with the GPLv2 by the Free Software
Foundation and others.  For example, the package includes programs
licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0.  Such programs are
licensed to you under their original licenses.

Oracle facilitates your further distribution of this package by adding
the Classpath Exception to the necessary parts of its GPLv2 code, which
permits you to use that code in combination with other independent
modules not licensed under the GPLv2.  However, note that this would
not permit you to commingle code under an incompatible license with
Oracle's GPLv2 licensed code by, for example, cutting and pasting such
code into a file also containing Oracle's GPLv2 licensed code and then
distributing the result.  Additionally, if you were to remove the
Classpath Exception from any of the files to which it applies and
distribute the result, you would likely be required to license some or
all of the other code in that distribution under the GPLv2 as well, and
since the GPLv2 is incompatible with the license terms of some items
included in the distribution by Oracle, removing the Classpath
Exception could therefore effectively compromise your ability to
further distribute the package.

Proceed with caution and we recommend that you obtain the advice of a
lawyer skilled in open source matters before removing the Classpath
Exception or making modifications to this package which may
subsequently be redistributed and/or involve the use of third party
software.
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CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.

Jersey 2.27
COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL) Version 1.1

1. Definitions.

    1.1. "Contributor" means each individual or entity that creates or
    contributes to the creation of Modifications.

    1.2. "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Original
    Software, prior Modifications used by a Contributor (if any), and
    the Modifications made by that particular Contributor.

    1.3. "Covered Software" means (a) the Original Software, or (b)
    Modifications, or (c) the combination of files containing Original
    Software with files containing Modifications, in each case 
including
    portions thereof.

    1.4. "Executable" means the Covered Software in any form other than
    Source Code.

    1.5. "Initial Developer" means the individual or entity that first
    makes Original Software available under this License.

    1.6. "Larger Work" means a work which combines Covered Software or
    portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this 
License.

    1.7. "License" means this document.

    1.8. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the maximum
    extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or
    subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.
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    1.9. "Modifications" means the Source Code and Executable form of
    any of the following:

    A. Any file that results from an addition to, deletion from or
    modification of the contents of a file containing Original Software
    or previous Modifications;

    B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original Software or
    previous Modification; or

    C. Any new file that is contributed or otherwise made available
    under the terms of this License.

    1.10. "Original Software" means the Source Code and Executable form
    of computer software code that is originally released under this
    License.

    1.11. "Patent Claims" means any patent claim(s), now owned or
    hereafter acquired, including without limitation, method, process,
    and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.

    1.12. "Source Code" means (a) the common form of computer software
    code in which modifications are made and (b) associated
    documentation included in or with such code.

    1.13. "You" (or "Your") means an individual or a legal entity
    exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of,
    this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity which
    controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. 
For
    purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct
    or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity,
    whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than
    fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial
    ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants.

    2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.

    Conditioned upon Your compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject
    to third party intellectual property claims, the Initial Developer
    hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive 
license:

    (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
    trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer, to use, reproduce,
    modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Original
    Software (or portions thereof), with or without Modifications,
    and/or as part of a Larger Work; and
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    (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using or selling 
of
    Original Software, to make, have made, use, practice, sell, and
    offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose of the Original Software
    (or portions thereof).

    (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.1(a) and (b) are effective 
on
    the date Initial Developer first distributes or otherwise makes the
    Original Software available to a third party under the terms of 
this
    License.

    (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is
    granted: (1) for code that You delete from the Original Software, 
or
    (2) for infringements caused by: (i) the modification of the
    Original Software, or (ii) the combination of the Original Software
    with other software or devices.

    2.2. Contributor Grant.

    Conditioned upon Your compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject
    to third party intellectual property claims, each Contributor 
hereby
    grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

    (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
    trademark) Licensable by Contributor to use, reproduce, modify,
    display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Modifications
    created by such Contributor (or portions thereof), either on an
    unmodified basis, with other Modifications, as Covered Software
    and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

    (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or selling
    of Modifications made by that Contributor either alone and/or in
    combination with its Contributor Version (or portions of such
    combination), to make, use, sell, offer for sale, have made, and/or
    otherwise dispose of: (1) Modifications made by that Contributor 
(or
    portions thereof); and (2) the combination of Modifications made by
    that Contributor with its Contributor Version (or portions of such
    combination).

    (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are 
effective
    on the date Contributor first distributes or otherwise makes the
    Modifications available to a third party.

    (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent license is
    granted: (1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from the
    Contributor Version; (2) for infringements caused by: (i) third
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    party modifications of Contributor Version, or (ii) the combination
    of Modifications made by that Contributor with other software
    (except as part of the Contributor Version) or other devices; or 
(3)
    under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of
    Modifications made by that Contributor.

3. Distribution Obligations.

    3.1. Availability of Source Code.

    Any Covered Software that You distribute or otherwise make 
available
    in Executable form must also be made available in Source Code form
    and that Source Code form must be distributed only under the terms
    of this License. You must include a copy of this License with every
    copy of the Source Code form of the Covered Software You distribute
    or otherwise make available. You must inform recipients of any such
    Covered Software in Executable form as to how they can obtain such
    Covered Software in Source Code form in a reasonable manner on or
    through a medium customarily used for software exchange.

    3.2. Modifications.

    The Modifications that You create or to which You contribute are
    governed by the terms of this License. You represent that You
    believe Your Modifications are Your original creation(s) and/or You
    have sufficient rights to grant the rights conveyed by this 
License.

    3.3. Required Notices.

    You must include a notice in each of Your Modifications that
    identifies You as the Contributor of the Modification. You may not
    remove or alter any copyright, patent or trademark notices 
contained
    within the Covered Software, or any notices of licensing or any
    descriptive text giving attribution to any Contributor or the
    Initial Developer.

    3.4. Application of Additional Terms.

    You may not offer or impose any terms on any Covered Software in
    Source Code form that alters or restricts the applicable version of
    this License or the recipients' rights hereunder. You may choose to
    offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or
    liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered 
Software.
    However, you may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf 
of
    the Initial Developer or any Contributor. You must make it
    absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity or
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    liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree
    to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any
    liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as 
a
    result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You 
offer.

    3.5. Distribution of Executable Versions.

    You may distribute the Executable form of the Covered Software 
under
    the terms of this License or under the terms of a license of Your
    choice, which may contain terms different from this License,
    provided that You are in compliance with the terms of this License
    and that the license for the Executable form does not attempt to
    limit or alter the recipient's rights in the Source Code form from
    the rights set forth in this License. If You distribute the Covered
    Software in Executable form under a different license, You must 
make
    it absolutely clear that any terms which differ from this License
    are offered by You alone, not by the Initial Developer or
    Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer 
and
    every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial
    Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such terms You 
offer.

    3.6. Larger Works.

    You may create a Larger Work by combining Covered Software with
    other code not governed by the terms of this License and distribute
    the Larger Work as a single product. In such a case, You must make
    sure the requirements of this License are fulfilled for the Covered
    Software.

4. Versions of the License.

    4.1. New Versions.

    Oracle is the initial license steward and may publish revised 
and/or
    new versions of this License from time to time. Each version will 
be
    given a distinguishing version number. Except as provided in 
Section
    4.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify
    this License.

    4.2. Effect of New Versions.

    You may always continue to use, distribute or otherwise make the
    Covered Software available under the terms of the version of the
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    License under which You originally received the Covered Software. 
If
    the Initial Developer includes a notice in the Original Software
    prohibiting it from being distributed or otherwise made available
    under any subsequent version of the License, You must distribute 
and
    make the Covered Software available under the terms of the version
    of the License under which You originally received the Covered
    Software. Otherwise, You may also choose to use, distribute or
    otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of 
any
    subsequent version of the License published by the license steward.

    4.3. Modified Versions.

    When You are an Initial Developer and You want to create a new
    license for Your Original Software, You may create and use a
    modified version of this License if You: (a) rename the license and
    remove any references to the name of the license steward (except to
    note that the license differs from this License); and (b) otherwise
    make it clear that the license contains terms which differ from 
this
    License.

5. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY.

    COVERED SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN "AS IS" 
BASIS,
    WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED,
    INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED SOFTWARE
    IS FREE OF DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR
    NON-INFRINGING. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE 
OF
    THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS WITH YOU. SHOULD ANY COVERED SOFTWARE PROVE
    DEFECTIVE IN ANY RESPECT, YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY
    OTHER CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME THE COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING,
    REPAIR OR CORRECTION. THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN
    ESSENTIAL PART OF THIS LICENSE. NO USE OF ANY COVERED SOFTWARE IS
    AUTHORIZED HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER.

6. TERMINATION.

    6.1. This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate
    automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to
    cure such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the breach.
    Provisions which, by their nature, must remain in effect beyond the
    termination of this License shall survive.

    6.2. If You assert a patent infringement claim (excluding
    declaratory judgment actions) against Initial Developer or a
    Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against whom You
    assert such claim is referred to as "Participant") alleging that 
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the
    Participant Software (meaning the Contributor Version where the
    Participant is a Contributor or the Original Software where the
    Participant is the Initial Developer) directly or indirectly
    infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted directly or
    indirectly to You by such Participant, the Initial Developer (if 
the
    Initial Developer is not the Participant) and all Contributors 
under
    Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License shall, upon 60 days notice
    from Participant terminate prospectively and automatically at the
    expiration of such 60 day notice period, unless if within such 60
    day period You withdraw Your claim with respect to the Participant
    Software against such Participant either unilaterally or pursuant 
to
    a written agreement with Participant.

    6.3. If You assert a patent infringement claim against Participant
    alleging that the Participant Software directly or indirectly
    infringes any patent where such claim is resolved (such as by
    license or settlement) prior to the initiation of patent
    infringement litigation, then the reasonable value of the licenses
    granted by such Participant under Sections 2.1 or 2.2 shall be 
taken
    into account in determining the amount or value of any payment or
    license.

    6.4. In the event of termination under Sections 6.1 or 6.2 above,
    all end user licenses that have been validly granted by You or any
    distributor hereunder prior to termination (excluding licenses
    granted to You by any distributor) shall survive termination.

7. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.

    UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT
    (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE
    INITIAL DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF
    COVERED SOFTWARE, OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE
    TO ANY PERSON FOR ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR
    CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OF ANY CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT
    LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF GOODWILL, WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER
    FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND ALL OTHER COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR
    LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE BEEN INFORMED OF THE
    POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF LIABILITY SHALL NOT
    APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL INJURY RESULTING FROM SUCH
    PARTY'S NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE LAW PROHIBITS SUCH
    LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE EXCLUSION OR
    LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO THIS 
EXCLUSION
    AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

8. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS.
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    The Covered Software is a "commercial item," as that term is 
defined
    in 48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of "commercial computer
    software" (as that term is defined at 48 C.F.R. ß
    252.227-7014(a)(1)) and "commercial computer software 
documentation"
    as such terms are used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 (Sept. 1995). Consistent
    with 48 C.F.R. 12.212 and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4
    (June 1995), all U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Software
    with only those rights set forth herein. This U.S. Government 
Rights
    clause is in lieu of, and supersedes, any other FAR, DFAR, or other
    clause or provision that addresses Government rights in computer
    software under this License.

9. MISCELLANEOUS.

    This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject
    matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
    unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
    necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by
    the law of the jurisdiction specified in a notice contained within
    the Original Software (except to the extent applicable law, if any,
    provides otherwise), excluding such jurisdiction's conflict-of-law
    provisions. Any litigation relating to this License shall be 
subject
    to the jurisdiction of the courts located in the jurisdiction and
    venue specified in a notice contained within the Original Software,
    with the losing party responsible for costs, including, without
    limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys' fees and 
expenses.
    The application of the United Nations Convention on Contracts for
    the International Sale of Goods is expressly excluded. Any law or
    regulation which provides that the language of a contract shall be
    construed against the drafter shall not apply to this License. You
    agree that You alone are responsible for compliance with the United
    States export administration regulations (and the export control
    laws and regulation of any other countries) when You use, 
distribute
    or otherwise make available any Covered Software.

10. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.

    As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is
    responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or indirectly,
    out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree 
to
    work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such
    responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended or
    shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 9 OF THE COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION
LICENSE (CDDL)

The code released under the CDDL shall be governed by the laws of the
State of California (excluding conflict-of-law provisions). Any
litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the 
jurisdiction
of the Federal Courts of the Northern District of California and the
state courts of the State of California, with venue lying in Santa 
Clara
County, California.

  The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor
Boston, MA 02110-1335
USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to
share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is
intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--
to
make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public
License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and
to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free
Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General
Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price.
Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the
freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this
service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone
to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These
restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
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For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you 
have.
You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code.
And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents.
We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will
individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program
proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent 
must
be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a
notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under
the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers
to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means
either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is
to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either
verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language.
(Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term
"modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running
the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is
covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program
(independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that
is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously
and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice
and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to
this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other
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recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of
it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided
that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part
    thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties
    under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
License.
    (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not
    normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program
    is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and
can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on
the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this
License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire
whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a
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storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the
scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 
1
    and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost
    of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer 
to
    distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed
    only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the
    program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in
    accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control
compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special
exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that 
is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the
executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access
to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to 
copy
the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the 
source
code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source
along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise
to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will
automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
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parties
who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will
not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in
full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all
its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the
Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions
on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not
responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute
so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and
any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not
distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would
not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who
receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way 
you
could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely 
from
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented
by public license practices. Many people have made generous
contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that
system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up 
to
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the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute
software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that 
choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be
a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may
add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those
countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries
not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the
limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version
number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by 
the
Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE
ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH
YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL
NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
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AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR
DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM
(INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED
INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF
THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR
OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.
    Copyright (C)  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but
    WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU
    General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1335 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type
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    `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to 
redistribute
    it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands
you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they
could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

    Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
    program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by
    James Hacker.

    signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989
    Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program
into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications
with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library
General Public License instead of this License.

#

Certain source files distributed by Oracle America, Inc. and/or its
affiliates are subject to the following clarification and special
exception to the GPLv2, based on the GNU Project exception for its
Classpath libraries, known as the GNU Classpath Exception, but only
where Oracle has expressly included in the particular source file's
header the words "Oracle designates this particular file as subject to
the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle in the LICENSE file
that accompanied this code."

You should also note that Oracle includes multiple, independent
programs in this software package. Some of those programs are provided
under licenses deemed incompatible with the GPLv2 by the Free Software
Foundation and others.  For example, the package includes programs
licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0.  Such programs are
licensed to you under their original licenses.

Oracle facilitates your further distribution of this package by adding
the Classpath Exception to the necessary parts of its GPLv2 code, which
permits you to use that code in combination with other independent
modules not licensed under the GPLv2.  However, note that this would
not permit you to commingle code under an incompatible license with
Oracle's GPLv2 licensed code by, for example, cutting and pasting such
code into a file also containing Oracle's GPLv2 licensed code and then
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distributing the result.  Additionally, if you were to remove the
Classpath Exception from any of the files to which it applies and
distribute the result, you would likely be required to license some or
all of the other code in that distribution under the GPLv2 as well, and
since the GPLv2 is incompatible with the license terms of some items
included in the distribution by Oracle, removing the Classpath
Exception could therefore effectively compromise your ability to
further distribute the package.

Proceed with caution and we recommend that you obtain the advice of a
lawyer skilled in open source matters before removing the Classpath
Exception or making modifications to this package which may
subsequently be redistributed and/or involve the use of third party
software.

CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.

This content is produced and maintained by Oracle and/or its 
affiliates. All rights reserved.

* Project home: https://jersey.github.io

== Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms of dual license of
- COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL - Version 1.1) 
available at
https://oss.oracle.com/licenses/CDDL+GPL-1.1
- GNU General Public License (GPL - Version 2, June 1991) with the 
"Classpath Exception"

* The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991
*
* Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 51 Franklin 
Street,
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* Fifth Floor Boston, MA 02110-1335 USA
*
* Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies of this
* license document, but changing it is not allowed.
*
* Preamble
*
* The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to
* share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is
* intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free 
software--to
* make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public
* License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software 
and
* to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other 
Free
* Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General
* Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.
*
* When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price.
* Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have 
the
* freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this
* service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if 
you
* want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
* free programs; and that you know you can do these things.
*
* To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone
* to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These
* restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
* distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
*
* For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis
* or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you 
have.
* You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source 
code.
* And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.
*
* We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
* (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
* distribute and/or modify the software.
*
* Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
* that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
* software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
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we
* want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, 
so
* that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
* authors' reputations.
*
* Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents.
* We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program 
will
* individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program
* proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent 
must
* be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.
*
* The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
* modification follow.
*
* TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
*
* 0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a
* notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under
* the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, 
refers
* to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means
* either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that 
is
* to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either
* verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another 
language.
* (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term
* "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".
*
* Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
* covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running
* the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is
* covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program
* (independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether 
that
* is true depends on what the Program does.
*
* 1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source
* code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously
* and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright 
notice
* and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to
* this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other
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* recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.
*
* You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
* you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.
*
* 2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion 
of
* it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute
* such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, 
provided
* that you also meet all of these conditions:
*
*     a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating
*     that you changed the files and the date of any change.
*
*     b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that 
in whole
*     or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any part 
thereof,
*     to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third parties 
under the
*     terms of this License.
*
*     c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when
*     run, you must cause it, when started running for such 
interactive use in
*     the most ordinary way, to print or display an announcement 
including an
*     appropriate copyright notice and a notice that there is no 
warranty (or
*     else, saying that you provide a warranty) and that users may
*     redistribute the program under these conditions, and telling the 
user
*     how to view a copy of this License. (Exception: if the Program 
itself is
*     interactive but does not normally print such an announcement, 
your work
*     based on the Program is not required to print an announcement.)
*
* These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If
* identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and
* can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
* themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
* sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you
* distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on
* the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of 
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this
* License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire
* whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.
*
* Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
* your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
* exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
* collective works based on the Program.
*
* In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
* with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of a
* storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under 
the
* scope of this License.
*
* 3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it, 
under
* Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of 
Sections
* 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:
*
*     a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable 
source
*     code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 
and 2
*     above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; or,
*
*     b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three 
years, to
*     give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost of 
physically
*     performing source distribution, a complete machine-readable copy 
of the
*     corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of 
Sections
*     1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,
*
*     c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer to
*     distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed only
*     for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the 
program in
*     object code or executable form with such an offer, in accord with
*     Subsection b above.)
*
* The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
* making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code
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* means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
* associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control
* compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special
* exception, the source code distributed need not include anything 
that is
* normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
* components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
* which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies 
the
* executable.
*
* If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access
* to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to 
copy
* the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the 
source
* code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source
* along with the object code.
*
* 4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
* except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise
* to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and 
will
* automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
parties
* who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will
* not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in
* full compliance.
*
* 5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
* signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
* distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are
* prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by
* modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
* Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all
* its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the
* Program or works based on it.
*
* 6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
* Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
* original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject 
to
* these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further 
restrictions
* on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not
* responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this 
License.
*
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* 7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
* infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
* conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
* otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
* excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute
* so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License 
and
* any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not
* distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would
* not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those 
who
* receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way 
you
* could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely 
from
* distribution of the Program.
*
* If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
* any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended 
to
* apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
* circumstances.
*
* It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
* patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
* such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
* integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented
* by public license practices. Many people have made generous
* contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that
* system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is 
up to
* the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute
* software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that
* choice.
*
* This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be
* a consequence of the rest of this License.
*
* 8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
* certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
* original copyright holder who places the Program under this License 
may
* add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those
* countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among 
countries
* not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the
* limitation as if written in the body of this License.
*
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* 9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
* of the General Public License from time to time. Such new versions 
will
* be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in 
detail to
* address new problems or concerns.
*
* Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program
* specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
* later version", you have the option of following the terms and
* conditions either of that version or of any later version published 
by
* the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a 
version
* number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by 
the
* Free Software Foundation.
*
* 10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
* programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
* author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by 
the
* Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
* sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by 
the
* two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our 
free
* software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software 
generally.
*
* NO WARRANTY
*
* 11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
* FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW. EXCEPT 
WHEN
* OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER 
PARTIES
* PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER
* EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
* WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
THE
* ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH
* YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL
* NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
*
* 12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
* WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
* AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR
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* DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL
* DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM
* (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED
* INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE 
OF
* THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER 
OR
* OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
*
* END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
*
* How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs
*
* If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
* possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make 
it
* free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these
* terms.
*
* To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest 
to
* attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively 
convey
* the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
* "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.
*
*     One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.
*     Copyright (C)  
*
*     This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify it
*     under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by the
*     Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or 
(at your
*     option) any later version.
*
*     This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, 
but
*     WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
*     MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU 
General
*     Public License for more details.
*
*     You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License along
*     with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation, Inc.,
*     59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307 USA
*
* Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 

551



mail.
*
* If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
* when it starts in an interactive mode:
*
*     Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author 
Gnomovision
*     comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type `show w'. 
This is
*     free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it under 
certain
*     conditions; type `show c' for details.
*
* The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
* appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands
* you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; 
they
* could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your 
program.
*
* You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
* school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
* necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:
*
*     Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
*     `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.
*
*     signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989
*     Ty Coon, President of Vice
*
* This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program
* into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, 
you
* may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary 
applications
* with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library
* General Public License instead of this License.
*
*
*
* "CLASSPATH" EXCEPTION TO THE GPL VERSION 2
*
* Certain source files distributed by Oracle America, Inc. and/or its 
affiliates
* are subject to the following clarification and special exception to 
the GPLv2,
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* based on the GNU Project exception for its Classpath libraries, 
known as the
* GNU Classpath Exception, but only where Oracle has expressly 
included in the
* particular source file's header the words "Oracle designates this 
particular
* file as subject to the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle 
in the
* LICENSE file that accompanied this code."
*   You should also note that Oracle includes multiple, independent 
programs in
* this software package. Some of those programs are provided under 
licenses
* deemed incompatible with the GPLv2 by the Free Software Foundation 
and others.
* For example, the package includes programs licensed under the Apache 
License,
* Version 2.0.  Such programs are licensed to you under their original 
licenses.
*   Oracle facilitates your further distribution of this package by 
adding the
* Classpath Exception to the necessary parts of its GPLv2 code, which 
permits you
* to use that code in combination with other independent modules not 
licensed
* under the GPLv2.  However, note that this would not permit you to 
commingle
* code under an incompatible license with Oracle's GPLv2 licensed code 
by, for
* example, cutting and pasting such code into a file also containing 
Oracle's
* GPLv2 licensed code and then distributing the result.  Additionally, 
if you
* were to remove the Classpath Exception from any of the files to 
which it
* applies and distribute the result, you would likely be required to 
license
* some or all of the other code in that distribution under the GPLv2 
as well,
* and since the GPLv2 is incompatible with the license terms of some 
items
* included in the distribution by Oracle, removing the Classpath 
Exception could
* therefore effectively compromise your ability to further distribute 
the package.
*
* Proceed with caution and we recommend that you obtain the advice of 
a lawyer
* skilled in open source matters before removing the Classpath 
Exception or
* making modifications to this package which may subsequently be 
redistributed

553



* and/or involve the use of third party software.
*
* CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
* Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is 
making a
* combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and conditions 
of the GNU
* General Public License version 2 cover the whole combination.
*
* As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give 
you
* permission to link this library with independent modules to produce 
an
* executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent 
modules, and
* to copy and distribute the resulting executable under terms of your 
choice,
* provided that you also meet, for each linked independent module, the 
terms and
* conditions of the license of that module.  An independent module is 
a module
* which is not derived from or based on this library.  If you modify 
this library,
* you may extend this exception to your version of the library, but 
you are not
* obligated to do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this 
exception
* statement from your version.

== Source Code

* https://github.com/jersey/jersey.git

== Copyright Holders

Copyright (c) 2013-2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

== Third party technology that may be necessary for use with
this program is identified below and licensed under the terms of
the third party technology license agreement specified and
not under GPLv2 with Classpath Exception or CDDL.

aopalliance Version 1
* License: all the source code provided by AOP Alliance is Public 
Domain.
* Project: http://aopalliance.sourceforge.net
* Copyright: Material in the public domain is not protected by 
copyright

CDI API Version 1.1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
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* Project: http://www.seamframework.org/Weld
* Copyright 2010, Red Hat, Inc., and individual contributors by the 
@authors tag.

Google Guava Version 18.0
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (C) 2009 The Guava Authors

javax.inject Version: 1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (C) 2009 The JSR-330 Expert Group

Javassist Version 3.22.0-CR2
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://www.javassist.org/
* Copyright (C) 1999- Shigeru Chiba. All Rights Reserved.

* VAVR
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://www.VAVR.IO/
* Copyright (C) vavr.io All Rights Reserved.

*resilience4j-circuitbreaker 
*Apache 2.0
*Copyright 2019 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, Mahmoud Romeh and 
Dan Maas

Java(TM) EE Interceptors 1.1 API Version 1.0.0.Beta1
* License: LGPL 2.1
* Copyright 2005, JBoss Inc., and individual contributors as indicated 
by the @authors tag.

JSR-166 Extension - JEP 266
* License: CC0
* No copyright
* Written by Doug Lea with assistance from members of JCP JSR-166
* Expert Group and released to the public domain, as explained at
* http://creativecommons.org/publicdomain/zero/1.0/
*
* Creative Commons Legal Code
*
* CC0 1.0 Universal
*
*    CREATIVE COMMONS CORPORATION IS NOT A LAW FIRM AND DOES NOT 
PROVIDE
*    LEGAL SERVICES. DISTRIBUTION OF THIS DOCUMENT DOES NOT CREATE AN
*    ATTORNEY-CLIENT RELATIONSHIP. CREATIVE COMMONS PROVIDES THIS
*    INFORMATION ON AN "AS-IS" BASIS. CREATIVE COMMONS MAKES NO 
WARRANTIES
*    REGARDING THE USE OF THIS DOCUMENT OR THE INFORMATION OR WORKS
*    PROVIDED HEREUNDER, AND DISCLAIMS LIABILITY FOR DAMAGES RESULTING 
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FROM
*    THE USE OF THIS DOCUMENT OR THE INFORMATION OR WORKS PROVIDED
*    HEREUNDER.
*
* Statement of Purpose
*
* The laws of most jurisdictions throughout the world automatically 
confer
* exclusive Copyright and Related Rights (defined below) upon the 
creator
* and subsequent owner(s) (each and all, an "owner") of an original 
work of
* authorship and/or a database (each, a "Work").
*
* Certain owners wish to permanently relinquish those rights to a Work 
for
* the purpose of contributing to a commons of creative, cultural and
* scientific works ("Commons") that the public can reliably and 
without fear
* of later claims of infringement build upon, modify, incorporate in 
other
* works, reuse and redistribute as freely as possible in any form 
whatsoever
* and for any purposes, including without limitation commercial 
purposes.
* These owners may contribute to the Commons to promote the ideal of a 
free
* culture and the further production of creative, cultural and 
scientific
* works, or to gain reputation or greater distribution for their Work 
in
* part through the use and efforts of others.
*
* For these and/or other purposes and motivations, and without any
* expectation of additional consideration or compensation, the person
* associating CC0 with a Work (the "Affirmer"), to the extent that he 
or she
* is an owner of Copyright and Related Rights in the Work, voluntarily
* elects to apply CC0 to the Work and publicly distribute the Work 
under its
* terms, with knowledge of his or her Copyright and Related Rights in 
the
* Work and the meaning and intended legal effect of CC0 on those 
rights.
*
* 1. Copyright and Related Rights. A Work made available under CC0 may 
be
* protected by copyright and related or neighboring rights ("Copyright 
and
* Related Rights"). Copyright and Related Rights include, but are not
* limited to, the following:
*
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*   i. the right to reproduce, adapt, distribute, perform, display,
*      communicate, and translate a Work;
*  ii. moral rights retained by the original author(s) and/or 
performer(s);
* iii. publicity and privacy rights pertaining to a person's image or
*      likeness depicted in a Work;
*  iv. rights protecting against unfair competition in regards to a 
Work,
*      subject to the limitations in paragraph 4(a), below;
*   v. rights protecting the extraction, dissemination, use and reuse 
of data
*      in a Work;
*  vi. database rights (such as those arising under Directive 96/9/EC 
of the
*      European Parliament and of the Council of 11 March 1996 on the 
legal
*      protection of databases, and under any national implementation
*      thereof, including any amended or successor version of such
*      directive); and
* vii. other similar, equivalent or corresponding rights throughout the
*      world based on applicable law or treaty, and any national
*      implementations thereof.
*
* 2. Waiver. To the greatest extent permitted by, but not in 
contravention
* of, applicable law, Affirmer hereby overtly, fully, permanently,
* irrevocably and unconditionally waives, abandons, and surrenders all 
of
* Affirmer's Copyright and Related Rights and associated claims and 
causes
* of action, whether now known or unknown (including existing as well 
as
* future claims and causes of action), in the Work (i) in all 
territories
* worldwide, (ii) for the maximum duration provided by applicable law 
or
* treaty (including future time extensions), (iii) in any current or 
future
* medium and for any number of copies, and (iv) for any purpose 
whatsoever,
* including without limitation commercial, advertising or promotional
* purposes (the "Waiver"). Affirmer makes the Waiver for the benefit 
of each
* member of the public at large and to the detriment of Affirmer's 
heirs and
* successors, fully intending that such Waiver shall not be subject to
* revocation, rescission, cancellation, termination, or any other 
legal or
* equitable action to disrupt the quiet enjoyment of the Work by the 
public
* as contemplated by Affirmer's express Statement of Purpose.
*
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* 3. Public License Fallback. Should any part of the Waiver for any 
reason
* be judged legally invalid or ineffective under applicable law, then 
the
* Waiver shall be preserved to the maximum extent permitted taking into
* account Affirmer's express Statement of Purpose. In addition, to the
* extent the Waiver is so judged Affirmer hereby grants to each 
affected
* person a royalty-free, non transferable, non sublicensable, non 
exclusive,
* irrevocable and unconditional license to exercise Affirmer's 
Copyright and
* Related Rights in the Work (i) in all territories worldwide, (ii) 
for the
* maximum duration provided by applicable law or treaty (including 
future
* time extensions), (iii) in any current or future medium and for any 
number
* of copies, and (iv) for any purpose whatsoever, including without
* limitation commercial, advertising or promotional purposes (the
* "License"). The License shall be deemed effective as of the date CC0 
was
* applied by Affirmer to the Work. Should any part of the License for 
any
* reason be judged legally invalid or ineffective under applicable 
law, such
* partial invalidity or ineffectiveness shall not invalidate the 
remainder
* of the License, and in such case Affirmer hereby affirms that he or 
she
* will not (i) exercise any of his or her remaining Copyright and 
Related
* Rights in the Work or (ii) assert any associated claims and causes of
* action with respect to the Work, in either case contrary to 
Affirmer's
* express Statement of Purpose.
*
* 4. Limitations and Disclaimers.
*
* a. No trademark or patent rights held by Affirmer are waived, 
abandoned,
*    surrendered, licensed or otherwise affected by this document.
* b. Affirmer offers the Work as-is and makes no representations or
*    warranties of any kind concerning the Work, express, implied,
*    statutory or otherwise, including without limitation warranties of
*    title, merchantability, fitness for a particular purpose, non
*    infringement, or the absence of latent or other defects, 
accuracy, or
*    the present or absence of errors, whether or not discoverable, 
all to
*    the greatest extent permissible under applicable law.
* c. Affirmer disclaims responsibility for clearing rights of other 
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persons
*    that may apply to the Work or any use thereof, including without
*    limitation any person's Copyright and Related Rights in the Work.
*    Further, Affirmer disclaims responsibility for obtaining any 
necessary
*    consents, permissions or other rights required for any use of the
*    Work.
* d. Affirmer understands and acknowledges that Creative Commons is 
not a
*    party to this document and has no duty or obligation with respect 
to
*    this CC0 or use of the Work.

org.objectweb.asm Version 5.0.4
* License: Modified BSD (http://asm.objectweb.org/license.html)
* Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom. All rights reserved.
*
* Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
* modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
* are met:
* 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
*    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
* 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
*    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
*    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
* 3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
*    contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
*    this software without specific prior written permission.
*
* THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
* AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, THE
* IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
* ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR 
CONTRIBUTORS BE
* LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
* CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
* SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
* INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER 
IN
* CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHERWISE)
* ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED 
OF
* THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
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org.osgi.core version 4.2.0
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) OSGi Alliance (2005, 2008). All Rights Reserved.

org.glassfish.jersey.server.internal.monitoring.core
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) 2015-2017 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Copyright 2010-2013 Coda Hale and Yammer, Inc.

org.osgi.core version 4.2.0
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) OSGi Alliance (2005, 2008). All Rights Reserved.

*
*                                 Apache License
*                           Version 2.0, January 2004
*                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/
*
*   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
*
*   1. Definitions.
*
*      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
*      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.
*
*      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized 
by
*      the copyright owner that is granting the License.
*
*      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
*      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
*      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
*      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
*      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
*      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
*      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such 
entity.
*
*      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
*      exercising permissions granted by this License.
*
*      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
*      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
*      source, and configuration files.
*
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*      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
*      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
*      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
*      and conversions to other media types.
*
*      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
*      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
*      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
*      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).
*
*      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
*      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
*      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
*      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
*      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
*      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
*      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
*
*      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
*      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
*      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
*      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the 
copyright owner
*      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
*      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
*      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
*      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
*      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
*      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the
*      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
*      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or 
otherwise
*      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."
*
*      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
*      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
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and
*      subsequently incorporated within the Work.
*
*   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
*      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
*      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
*      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
*      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
*      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
*
*   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
*      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
*      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
*      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
*      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
*      where such license applies only to those patent claims 
licensable
*      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
*      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
*      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If 
You
*      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
*      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
*      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes 
direct
*      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
*      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
*      as of the date such litigation is filed.
*
*   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
*      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
*      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
*      meet the following conditions:
*
*      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
*          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
*
*      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
*          stating that You changed the files; and
*
*      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
*          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
*          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
*          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
*          the Derivative Works; and
*
*      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
*          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
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must
*          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
*          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
*          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
*          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
*          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
*          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
*          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
*          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
*          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
*          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
*          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
*          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
*          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
*          as modifying the License.
*
*      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
*      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
*      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
*      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
*      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
*      the conditions stated in this License.
*
*   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
*      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
*      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions 
of
*      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
*      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
*      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have 
executed
*      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
*
*   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
*      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
*      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
*      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.
*
*   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
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*      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
*      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
*      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
*      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
*      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
*      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
*      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
*      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.
*
*   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
*      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
*      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and 
grossly
*      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor 
be
*      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
*      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising 
as a
*      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
*      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
*      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
*      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
*      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
*
*   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
*      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
*      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, 
indemnity,
*      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with 
this
*      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act 
only
*      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on 
behalf
*      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
*      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
*      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
*      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.
*
*   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
*
*   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.
*
*      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
*      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
*      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include

564



*      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
*      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
*      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
*      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
*      identification within third-party archives.
*
*   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]
*
*   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
*   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
*   You may obtain a copy of the License at
*
*       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
*
*   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
*   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
*   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
*   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
*   limitations under the License.

DO NOT TRANSLATE OR LOCALIZE.

%% The following software may be included in this product: ASM
 Use of any of this software is governed by the terms of the license 
below:

Copyright (c) 2000-2005 INRIA, France Telecom
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
   contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
   this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE

565



ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

%% The following software may be included in this product: Jettison
 Use of any of this software is governed by the terms of the license 
below:

Copyright 2006 Envoi Solutions LLC

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
---

Apache License
Version 2.0, January 2004
http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
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(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
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display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:

   1. You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative 
Works a copy of this License; and

   2. You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that You changed the files; and

   3. You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that 
You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution 
notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that 
do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and

   4. If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its 
distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must 
include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within 
such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any 
part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: 
within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; 
within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
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provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
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END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following 
boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced 
with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) 
The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the 
file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and 
description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the 
copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.
Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner] Licensed under the Apache 
License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except 
in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License 
at http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0 Unless required by 
applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the 
License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for 
the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the 
License.

%% The following software may be included in this product: Jackson
 Use of any of this software is governed by the terms of the license 
below:

Jackson is dual-licensed under two alternative popular Open Source 
licenses: Apache (AL 2.0) and Gnu Lesser GPL (LGPL 2.1). You choose 
one or the other, as necessary (if you want to redistribute the code 
¿ for use, you do not need license), and abide by the license rules as 
defined by the respective license agreement (and only that one).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
---

Apache License
Version 2.0, January 2004
http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
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with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
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copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:

   1. You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative 
Works a copy of this License; and

   2. You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that You changed the files; and

   3. You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that 
You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution 
notices from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that 
do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and

   4. If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its 
distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must 
include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within 
such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any 
part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: 
within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; 
within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.
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You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
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END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following 
boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced 
with your own identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) 
The text should be enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the 
file format. We also recommend that a file or class name and 
description of purpose be included on the same "printed page" as the 
copyright notice for easier identification within third-party archives.
Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner] Licensed under the Apache 
License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except 
in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License 
at http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0 Unless required by 
applicable law or agreed to in writing, software distributed under the 
License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the License for 
the specific language governing permissions and limitations under the 
License.

Oracle OCI SDK for Python 2.14.1

Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 or Apache License 2.0.  See below for license 
terms.  You may choose either license.
 ____________________________
The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
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Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
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"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
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infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
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limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
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   limitations under the License.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
---------

OCI toolkit for Python Third Party License File

configparser 3.7.4
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:

Copyright Jason R. Coombs

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

====================
4P Dependencies:

setuptools
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:

Copyright (C) 2016 Jason R Coombs 

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of
this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to 
deal in
the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights to
use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell 
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copies
of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is 
furnished to do
so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

PyCA Cryptography
Copyright (c) Individual contributors.
Note: see Authors file for specific individual contributors https://
github.com/pyca/cryptography/blob/2.4.2/AUTHORS.rst

This software is made available under the terms of *either* of the 
licenses
found in LICENSE.APACHE or LICENSE.BSD. Contributions to cryptography 
are made
under the terms of *both* these licenses.  Oracle elects the Apache 
2.0 license.

The code used in the OpenSSL locking callback and OS random engine is 
derived
from CPython, and is licensed under the terms of the PSF License 
Agreement.

Apache 2.0 :

                            Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
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document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
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owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

582



   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
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      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
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      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

=======
PSF:

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation 
("PSF"), and
   the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise 
using Python
   2.7.12 software in source or binary form and its associated 
documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
   grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
   analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
   distribute, and otherwise use Python 2.7.12 alone or in any 
derivative
   version, provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's 
notice of
   copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c) 2001-2016 Python Software 
Foundation; All Rights
   Reserved" are retained in Python 2.7.12 alone or in any derivative 
version
   prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or
   incorporates Python 2.7.12 or any part thereof, and wants to make 
the
   derivative work available to others as provided herein, then 
Licensee hereby
   agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of the changes 
made to Python
   2.7.12.

4. PSF is making Python 2.7.12 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.
   PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  BY 
WAY OF
   EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
   WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE 
OR THAT THE
   USE OF PYTHON 2.7.12 WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.
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5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
2.7.12
   FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF
   MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 2.7.12, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE
   THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship
   of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and Licensee.  
This License
   Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF trademarks or trade 
name in a
   trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
   third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python 2.7.12, Licensee 
agrees
to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

=========================
4P Dependencies:

asn1crypto >= 0.21.0
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright (c) 2015-2016 Will Bond 

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of
this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to 
deal in
the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights to
use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell 
copies
of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is 
furnished to do
so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
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copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

------
six
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright (c) 2010-2018 Benjamin Peterson

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of
this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to 
deal in
the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights to
use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell 
copies of
the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished 
to do so,
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE 
AUTHORS OR
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, 
WHETHER
IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN
CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE 
SOFTWARE.
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------
wheel 0.32.3
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
"wheel" copyright (c) 2012-2014 Daniel Holth  and
contributors.

The MIT License

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL
THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR
OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,
ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR
OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

------
cffi>=1.8,!=1.11.3
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright (C) 2005-2007, James Bielman  

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation
files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without
restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, copy,
modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies
of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF

588



MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER
DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

------
idna >= 2.1
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
License

Copyright (c) 2013-2018, Kim Davies. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

    Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
    Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of the 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.
    THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS OR 
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, 
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING 
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS 
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Portions of the codec implementation and unit tests are derived from 
the Python standard library, which carries the Python Software 
Foundation License:

    Copyright (c) 2001-2014 Python Software Foundation; All Rights 
Reserved

Portions of the unit tests are derived from the Unicode standard, 
which is subject to the Unicode, Inc. License Agreement:

    Copyright (c) 1991-2014 Unicode, Inc. All rights reserved. 
Distributed under the Terms of Use in .
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    Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy of the Unicode data files and any associated 
documentation (the "Data Files") or Unicode software and any 
associated documentation (the "Software") to deal in the Data Files or 
Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights 
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, and/or sell copies 
of the Data Files or Software, and to permit persons to whom the Data 
Files or Software are furnished to do so, provided that

    (a) this copyright and permission notice appear with all copies of 
the Data Files or Software,

    (b) this copyright and permission notice appear in associated 
documentation, and

    (c) there is clear notice in each modified Data File or in the 
Software as well as in the documentation associated with the Data 
File(s) or Software that the data or software has been modified.

    THE DATA FILES AND SOFTWARE ARE PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY 
OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND 
NONINFRINGEMENT OF THIRD PARTY RIGHTS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
HOLDER OR HOLDERS INCLUDED IN THIS NOTICE BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, OR 
ANY SPECIAL INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, OR ANY DAMAGES 
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN 
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT 
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THE DATA FILES OR 
SOFTWARE.

    Except as contained in this notice, the name of a copyright holder 
shall not be used in advertising or otherwise to promote the sale, use 
or other dealings in these Data Files or Software without prior 
written authorization of the copyright holder.

---
enum34 1.1.6
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright (c) 2013, Ethan Furman.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

    Redistributions of source code must retain the above
    copyright notice, this list of conditions and the
    following disclaimer.

    Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
    copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
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    disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials
    provided with the distribution.

    Neither the name Ethan Furman nor the names of any
    contributors may be used to endorse or promote products
    derived from this software without specific prior written
    permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

httpsig_cffi 15.0.0 - 1
# Modified Work: Copyright (c) 2018, 2019, Oracle and/or its 
affiliates.  All rights reserved.

COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright (c) 2014 Adam Knight
Copyright (c) 2012 Adam T. Lindsay (original author)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
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SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

PyJWT 1.7.1

Copyright (c) 2015 JosÈ Padilla

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

---
flake8 3.6.0
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright (C) 2011-2013 Tarek Ziade 
Copyright (C) 2012-2016 Ian Cordasco 

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of
this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to 
deal in
the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights to
use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell 
copies
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of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is 
furnished to do
so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

PyOpenSSL v18.0.0
Copyright (C) AB Strakt
Copyright (C) Jean-Paul Calderone

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

pytz is dual-licensed under the MIT license or the Zope Public License 
2.1.  Oracle elects the MIT license.

Copyright (c) 2003-2018 Stuart Bishop 

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
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limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL
THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER
DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

python-dateutil 2.7.3

COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright 2017- Paul Ganssle 
Copyright 2017- dateutil contributors (see AUTHORS file)

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

The above license applies to all contributions after 2017-12-01, as 
well as
all contributions that have been re-licensed (see AUTHORS file for the 
list of
contributors who have re-licensed their code).
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
---------
dateutil - Extensions to the standard Python datetime module.

Copyright (c) 2003-2011 - Gustavo Niemeyer 
Copyright (c) 2012-2014 - Tomi Pievil‰inen 
Copyright (c) 2014-2016 - Yaron de Leeuw 
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Copyright (c) 2015-     - Paul Ganssle 
Copyright (c) 2015-     - dateutil contributors (see AUTHORS file)

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
      this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice,
      this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
      and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
    * Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its
      contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
      this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

The above BSD License Applies to all code, even that also covered by 
Apache 2.0.

Requests
Copyright 2017, 2018 Kenneth Reitz

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
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   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

urllib3

This is the MIT license: http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php

Copyright 2008-2019 Andrey Petrov and contributors (see 
CONTRIBUTORS.txt)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this
software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal 
in the Software
without restriction, including without limitation the rights to use, 
copy, modify, merge,
publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, 
and to permit persons
to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following 
conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or
substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED,
INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, 
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR 
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE
FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF 
CONTRACT, TORT OR
OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR 
THE USE OR OTHER
DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------------------------------------

certifi

This packge contains a modified version of ca-bundle.crt:

ca-bundle.crt -- Bundle of CA Root Certificates

Certificate data from Mozilla as of: Thu Nov  3 19:04:19 2011#
This is a bundle of X.509 certificates of public Certificate 
Authorities
(CA). These were automatically extracted from Mozilla's root 
certificates
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file (certdata.txt).  This file can be found in the mozilla source 
tree:
http://mxr.mozilla.org/mozilla/source/security/nss/lib/ckfw/builtins/
certdata.txt?raw=1#
It contains the certificates in PEM format and therefore
can be directly used with curl / libcurl / php_curl, or with
an Apache+mod_ssl webserver for SSL client authentication.
Just configure this file as the SSLCACertificateFile.#

***** BEGIN LICENSE BLOCK *****
This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public 
License,
v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You 
can obtain
one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

***** END LICENSE BLOCK *****
@(#) $RCSfile: certdata.txt,v $ $Revision: 1.80 $ $Date: 2011/11/03 
15:11:58 $

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
---
pysocks

Copyright 2006 Dan-Haim. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this
   list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice,
   this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
   and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. Neither the name of Dan Haim nor the names of his contributors may 
be used
   to endorse or promote products derived from this software without 
specific
   prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY DAN HAIM "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. 
IN NO
EVENT SHALL DAN HAIM OR HIS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, 
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BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA
OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY 
OF
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY OUT
OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF 
SUCH DAMANGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

alabaster

Copyright (c) 2017, 2018 Jeff Forcier.

Based on original work copyright (c) 2011 Kenneth Reitz and copyright 
(c) 2010
Armin Ronacher.

Some rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms of the theme, with or
without modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
are met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
  copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
  disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
  with the distribution.

* The names of the contributors may not be used to endorse or
  promote products derived from this software without specific
  prior written permission.

THIS THEME IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS 
IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
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SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS THEME, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--

apipkg

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
  of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal
  in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the rights
  to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
  copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
  furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

  The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
  copies or substantial portions of the Software.

  THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
  IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
  FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
  AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
  LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
  OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS IN THE
SOFTWARE.

-------------------------------------------------------

bleach

Copyright (c) 2014-2017, Mozilla Foundation

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

599



    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

click

Copyright (c) 2014 by Armin Ronacher.

Click uses parts of optparse written by Gregory P. Ward and maintained 
by the
Python software foundation.  This is limited to code in the parser.py
module:

Copyright (c) 2001-2006 Gregory P. Ward.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2002-2006 Python Software Foundation.  All rights 
reserved.

Some rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

    * The names of the contributors may not be used to endorse or
      promote products derived from this software without specific
      prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
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---------------------------------------------------------------

codecov

   Copyright 2015 Codecov

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

----------------------------------------------------------

coverage

Copyright 2001 Gareth Rees.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2004-2017 Ned Batchelder.  All rights reserved.

Except where noted otherwise, this software is licensed under the 
Apache
License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this work except 
in
compliance with the License.  You may obtain a copy of the License at

    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

decorator

Copyright (c) 2005-2017, Michele Simionato
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:
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  Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
  Redistributions in bytecode form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
  the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
  distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS
OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGE.

------------------------------------------------------

docutils

==================
 Copying Docutils
==================

:Author: David Goodger
:Contact: goodger@python.org
:Date: $Date: 2015-05-08 17:56:32 +0200 (Fr, 08 Mai 2015) $
:Web site: http://docutils.sourceforge.net/
:Copyright: This document has been placed in the public domain.

Most of the files included in this project have been placed in the
public domain, and therefore have no license requirements and no
restrictions on copying or usage; see the `Public Domain Dedication`_
below.  There are a few exceptions_, listed below.
Files in the Sandbox_ are not distributed with Docutils releases and
may have different license terms.

Public Domain Dedication
========================

The persons who have associated their work with this project (the
"Dedicator": David Goodger and the many contributors to the Docutils
project) hereby dedicate the entire copyright, less the exceptions_
listed below, in the work of authorship known as "Docutils" identified
below (the "Work") to the public domain.

The primary repository for the Work is the Internet World Wide Web
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site .  The Work consists of the
files within the "docutils" module of the Docutils project Subversion
repository (Internet host docutils.svn.sourceforge.net, filesystem path
/svnroot/docutils), whose Internet web interface is located at
.  Files dedicated to the
public domain may be identified by the inclusion, near the beginning
of each file, of a declaration of the form::

    Copyright: This document/module/DTD/stylesheet/file/etc. has been
               placed in the public domain.

Dedicator makes this dedication for the benefit of the public at large
and to the detriment of Dedicator's heirs and successors.  Dedicator
intends this dedication to be an overt act of relinquishment in
perpetuity of all present and future rights under copyright law,
whether vested or contingent, in the Work.  Dedicator understands that
such relinquishment of all rights includes the relinquishment of all
rights to enforce (by lawsuit or otherwise) those copyrights in the
Work.

Dedicator recognizes that, once placed in the public domain, the Work
may be freely reproduced, distributed, transmitted, used, modified,
built upon, or otherwise exploited by anyone for any purpose,
commercial or non-commercial, and in any way, including by methods
that have not yet been invented or conceived.

(This dedication is derived from the text of the `Creative Commons
Public Domain Dedication`. [#]_)

.. [#] Creative Commons has `retired this legal tool`__ and does not
   recommend that it be applied to works: This tool is based on United
   States law and may not be applicable outside the US. For dedicating 
new
   works to the public domain, Creative Commons recommend the 
replacement
   Public Domain Dedication CC0_ (CC zero, "No Rights Reserved"). So 
does
   the Free Software Foundation in its license-list_.

   __  http://creativecommons.org/retiredlicenses
   .. _CC0: http://creativecommons.org/about/cc0

Exceptions
==========

The exceptions to the `Public Domain Dedication`_ above are:

* docutils/writers/s5_html/themes/default/iepngfix.htc:

      IE5.5+ PNG Alpha Fix v1.0 by Angus Turnbull
      .  Free usage permitted as long as
      this notice remains intact.
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* docutils/utils/math/__init__.py,
  docutils/utils/math/latex2mathml.py,
  docutils/writers/xetex/__init__.py,
  docutils/writers/latex2e/docutils-05-compat.sty,
  docs/user/docutils-05-compat.sty.txt,
  docutils/utils/error_reporting.py,
  docutils/test/transforms/test_smartquotes.py:

  Copyright (c) G¸nter Milde.
  Released under the terms of the `2-Clause BSD license`_
  (`local copy `__).

* docutils/utils/smartquotes.py

  Copyright (c) 2011 G¸nter Milde,
  based on `SmartyPants`_ (c) 2003 John Gruber
  (released under a 3-Clause BSD license included in the file)
  and smartypants.py (c) 2004, 2007 Chad Miller.
  Released under the terms of the `2-Clause BSD license`_
  (`local copy `__).

  .. _SmartyPants: http://daringfireball.net/projects/smartypants/

* docutils/utils/math/math2html.py,
  docutils/writers/html4css1/math.css

  Copyright (c) Alex Fern·ndez
  These files are part of eLyXer_, released under the `GNU
  General Public License`_ version 3 or later. The author relicensed
  them for Docutils under the terms of the `2-Clause BSD license`_
  (`local copy `__).

  .. _eLyXer: http://www.nongnu.org/elyxer/

* docutils/utils/roman.py, copyright by Mark Pilgrim, released under 
the
  `Python 2.1.1 license`_ (`local copy`__).

  __ licenses/python-2-1-1.txt

* tools/editors/emacs/rst.el, copyright by Free Software Foundation,
  Inc., released under the `GNU General Public License`_ version 3 or
  later (`local copy`__). [NOTE: Not used/shipped in this distribution]

  __ licenses/gpl-3-0.txt

The `2-Clause BSD license`_ and the Python licenses are OSI-approved_
and GPL-compatible_.

Plaintext versions of all the linked-to licenses are provided in the
licenses_ directory.
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.. _sandbox: http://docutils.sourceforge.net/sandbox/README.html

.. _licenses: licenses/

.. _Python 2.1.1 license: http://www.python.org/2.1.1/license.html

.. _GNU General Public License: http://www.gnu.org/copyleft/gpl.html

.. _2-Clause BSD license: http://www.spdx.org/licenses/BSD-2-Clause

.. _OSI-approved: http://opensource.org/licenses/

.. _license-list:

.. _GPL-compatible: http://www.gnu.org/licenses/license-list.html

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

enum-compat
Author: Jakub Stasiak

Copyright  

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-----

eventlet

Unless otherwise noted, the files in Eventlet are under the following 
MIT license:

Copyright (c) 2005-2006, Bob Ippolito
Copyright (c) 2007-2010, Linden Research, Inc.
Copyright (c) 2008-2010, Eventlet Contributors (see AUTHORS)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
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a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

----------------------------------------------------------

execnet

  Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy
  of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal
  in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the rights
  to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
  copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
  furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

  The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
  copies or substantial portions of the Software.

  THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
  IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
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  FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
  AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
  LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
  OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS IN THE
  SOFTWARE.

----------------------------------------------------------

flask

Copyright (c) 2015 by Armin Ronacher and contributors.  See AUTHORS
for more details.

Some rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms of the software as 
well
as documentation, with or without modification, are permitted provided
that the following conditions are met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
  copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
  disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
  with the distribution.

* The names of the contributors may not be used to endorse or
  promote products derived from this software without specific
  prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS 
AND
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, 
BUT
NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS 
FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER
OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
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NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------

funcsigs

funcsigs is a derived work of CPython under the terms of the PSF 
License Agreement. The original CPython inspect module, its unit tests 
and documentation are the copyright of the Python Software Foundation. 
The derived work is distributed under the Apache License Version 2.0.

PSF LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 3.6.3

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation 
("PSF"), and
   the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise 
using Python
   3.6.3 software in source or binary form and its associated 
documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
   grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
   analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
   distribute, and otherwise use Python 3.6.3 alone or in any 
derivative
   version, provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's 
notice of
   copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c) 2001-2017 Python Software 
Foundation; All Rights
   Reserved" are retained in Python 3.6.3 alone or in any derivative 
version
   prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or
   incorporates Python 3.6.3 or any part thereof, and wants to make the
   derivative work available to others as provided herein, then 
Licensee hereby
   agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of the changes 
made to Python
   3.6.3.

4. PSF is making Python 3.6.3 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.
   PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  BY 
WAY OF
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   EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
   WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE 
OR THAT THE
   USE OF PYTHON 3.6.3 WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
3.6.3
   FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF
   MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 3.6.3, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE
   THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship
   of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and Licensee.  
This License
   Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF trademarks or trade 
name in a
   trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
   third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python 3.6.3, Licensee 
agrees
   to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

greenlet

The following files are derived from Stackless Python and are subject 
to the
same license as Stackless Python:

    slp_platformselect.h
    files in platform/ directory

See LICENSE.PSF and http://www.stackless.com/ for details.

Unless otherwise noted, the files in greenlet have been released under 
the
following MIT license:

Copyright (c) Armin Rigo, Christian Tismer and contributors
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Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
distribute, and otherwise use Python alone or in any derivative 
version,
provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's notice of 
copyright,
i.e., "Copyright (c) 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 
2009, 2010,
2011 Python Software Foundation; All Rights Reserved" are retained in 
Python
alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.
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3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

--------------------------------------------------------------------

html5lib

Copyright (c) 2006-2013 James Graham and other contributors

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
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NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

--------------------------------------------------------------------

httpbin

ISC License

Copyright (c) 2017 Kenneth Reitz.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and/or distribute this software for 
any
purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above
copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL 
WARRANTIES
WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR
ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF
OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

-------------------------------------------------------------------

imagesize

Copyright (c) 2016 Yoshiki Shibukawa

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
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------------------------------------------------------------------

itsdangerous

Copyright (c) 2011 by Armin Ronacher and the Django Software 
Foundation.

Some rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

    * The names of the contributors may not be used to endorse or
      promote products derived from this software without specific
      prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jinja2

Copyright (c) 2009 by the Jinja Team, see AUTHORS for more details.

Some rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
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    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

    * The names of the contributors may not be used to endorse or
      promote products derived from this software without specific
      prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

---------------------------------------------------------------

markupsafe

Copyright (c) 2010 by Armin Ronacher and contributors.  See AUTHORS
for more details.

Some rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms of the software as 
well
as documentation, with or without modification, are permitted provided
that the following conditions are met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
  copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
  disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
  with the distribution.

* The names of the contributors may not be used to endorse or
  promote products derived from this software without specific
  prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS 
AND
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, 
BUT
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NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS 
FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER
OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGE.

------------------------------------------------------------------

mccabe

Copyright (c)  Ned Batchelder
Copyright (c) 2011-2013 Tarek Ziade 
Copyright (c) 2013 Florent Xicluna 

Licensed under the terms of the Expat License

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files
(the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction,
including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge,
publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software,
and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so,
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS
BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN
CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE
SOFTWARE.

--------------------------------------------------------------------

mock

Copyright (c) 2003-2013, Michael Foord & the mock team
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
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modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

------------------------------------------------------------

pbr

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

---------------------------------------------------------------------

pluggy

The MIT License (MIT)

Copyright (c) 2015 holger krekel (rather uses bitbucket/hpk42)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
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to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

-------------------------------------------------------------------

py

 Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
  of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal
  in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the rights
  to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
  copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
  furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

  The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
  copies or substantial portions of the Software.

  THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
  IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
  FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
  AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
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OTHER
  LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
  OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS IN THE
SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------

pycodestyle

Copyright (c) 2006-2009 Johann C. Rocholl 
Copyright (c) 2009-2014 Florent Xicluna 
Copyright (c) 2014-2016 Ian Lee 

Licensed under the terms of the Expat License

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files
(the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction,
including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge,
publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software,
and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so,
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS
BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN
CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE
SOFTWARE.

-------------------------------------------------------------------

pycodeflakes

Copyright 2005-2011 Divmod, Inc.
Copyright 2013-2014 Florent Xicluna

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:
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The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

---------------------------------------------------------------------

pygments

Copyright (c) 2006-2017 by the respective authors (see AUTHORS file).
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

----------------------------------------------------------------

pytest

The MIT License (MIT)

Copyright (c) 2004-2017 Holger Krekel and others

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of
this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to 
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deal in
the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights to
use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell 
copies
of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is 
furnished to do
so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------

pytest-cov

The MIT License

Copyright (c) 2010 Meme Dough

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
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MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

---------------------------------------------------------------------

pytest-forked

 Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
  of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal
  in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the rights
  to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
  copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
  furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

  The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
  copies or substantial portions of the Software.

  THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
  IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
  FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
  AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
  LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
  OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS IN THE
SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
---

pytest-httpbin

The MIT License (MIT)

Copyright (c) 2014-2015 Kevin McCarthy
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Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

----------------------------------------------------------------------

pytest-mock

MIT License

Copyright (c) [2016] [Bruno Oliveira]

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
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IN THE
SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
----

pytest-xdist

 Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
  of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal
  in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the rights
  to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
  copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
  furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

  The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
  copies or substantial portions of the Software.

  THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
  IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
  FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
  AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
  LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
  OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS IN THE
SOFTWARE.

----------------------------------------------------------------------

readme_renderer
Licensed under the Apache 2.0 license

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-----

snowballstemmer

Copyright (c) 2013, Yoshiki Shibukawa

All rights reserved.

623



Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

    Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------
=======================================================================
==

sphinx

License for Sphinx
==================

Copyright (c) 2007-2017 by the Sphinx team (see AUTHORS file).
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
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LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Licenses for incorporated software
==================================

The pgen2 package, included in this distribution under the name
sphinx.pycode.pgen2, is available in the Python 2.6 distribution under
the PSF license agreement for Python:

----------------------------------------------------------------------
Copyright (c) 2001-2008 Python Software Foundation; All Rights 
Reserved.

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
   ("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing
   and otherwise using Python 2.6 software in source or binary form
   and its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF
   hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
   license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display
   publicly, prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use
   Python 2.6 alone or in any derivative version, provided, however,
   that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's notice of copyright, i.e.,
   "Copyright (c) 2001-2008 Python Software Foundation; All Rights
   Reserved" are retained in Python 2.6 alone or in any derivative
   version prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
   or incorporates Python 2.6 or any part thereof, and wants to make
   the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
   Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary
   of the changes made to Python 2.6.

4. PSF is making Python 2.6 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" basis.
   PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  BY
   WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY
   REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY
   PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON 2.6 WILL NOT INFRINGE
   ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
   2.6 FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS
   AS A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON
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   2.6, OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY
   THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
   breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
   relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF
   and Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to
   use PSF trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or
   promote products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python 2.6, Licensee
   agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
   Agreement.
----------------------------------------------------------------------

The included smartypants module, included as sphinx.util.smartypants,
is available under the following license:

----------------------------------------------------------------------
SmartyPants_ license::

    Copyright (c) 2003 John Gruber
    (https://daringfireball.net/projects/smartypants/)
    All rights reserved.

    Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
    modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
    are met:

    *   Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
        notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    *   Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
        copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
        disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials
        provided with the distribution.

    *   Neither the name "SmartyPants" nor the names of its
        contributors may be used to endorse or promote products
        derived from this software without specific prior written
        permission.

    This software is provided by the copyright holders and
    contributors "as is" and any express or implied warranties,
    including, but not limited to, the implied warranties of
    merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose are
    disclaimed. In no event shall the copyright owner or contributors
    be liable for any direct, indirect, incidental, special,
    exemplary, or consequential damages (including, but not limited
    to, procurement of substitute goods or services; loss of use,
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    data, or profits; or business interruption) however caused and on
    any theory of liability, whether in contract, strict liability, or
    tort (including negligence or otherwise) arising in any way out of
    the use of this software, even if advised of the possibility of
    such damage.

smartypants.py license::

    smartypants.py is a derivative work of SmartyPants.

    Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
    modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
    are met:

    *   Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
        notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    *   Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
        copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
        disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials
        provided with the distribution.

    This software is provided by the copyright holders and
    contributors "as is" and any express or implied warranties,
    including, but not limited to, the implied warranties of
    merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose are
    disclaimed. In no event shall the copyright owner or contributors
    be liable for any direct, indirect, incidental, special,
    exemplary, or consequential damages (including, but not limited
    to, procurement of substitute goods or services; loss of use,
    data, or profits; or business interruption) however caused and on
    any theory of liability, whether in contract, strict liability, or
    tort (including negligence or otherwise) arising in any way out of
    the use of this software, even if advised of the possibility of
    such damage.
----------------------------------------------------------------------

The ElementTree package, included in this distribution in
test/etree13, is available under the following license:

----------------------------------------------------------------------
The ElementTree toolkit is

Copyright (c) 1999-2007 by Fredrik Lundh

By obtaining, using, and/or copying this software and/or its
associated documentation, you agree that you have read, understood,
and will comply with the following terms and conditions:

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
associated documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby
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granted, provided that the above copyright notice appears in all
copies, and that both that copyright notice and this permission notice
appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of Secret Labs
AB or the author not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
distribution of the software without specific, written prior
permission.

SECRET LABS AB AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANT- ABILITY
AND FITNESS.  IN NO EVENT SHALL SECRET LABS AB OR THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE
FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.
----------------------------------------------------------------------

The included JQuery JavaScript library is available under the MIT
license:

----------------------------------------------------------------------
Copyright (c) 2008 John Resig, https://jquery.com/

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
----------------------------------------------------------------------

The included Underscore JavaScript library is available under the MIT
license:

----------------------------------------------------------------------
Copyright (c) 2009 Jeremy Ashkenas, DocumentCloud

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation
files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without
restriction, including without limitation the rights to use,
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copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following
conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR
OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

The included implementation of 
NumpyDocstring._parse_numpydoc_see_also_section
was derived from code under the following license:

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

Copyright (C) 2008 Stefan van der Walt , Pauli Virtanen 

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
    distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT,
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR
SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING
IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

=======================================================================
=============================

tox

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EXPRESS
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT,
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

--------------------------------------------------------------

virtualenv

Copyright (c) 2007 Ian Bicking and Contributors
Copyright (c) 2009 Ian Bicking, The Open Planning Project
Copyright (c) 2011-2016 The virtualenv developers

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF

630



MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

-------------------------------------------------------------------

webencodings

Copyright (c) 2012 by Simon Sapin.

Some rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

    * The names of the contributors may not be used to endorse or
      promote products derived from this software without specific
      prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-----

werkzeug

Copyright (c) 2014 by the Werkzeug Team, see AUTHORS for more details.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
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met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

    * The names of the contributors may not be used to endorse or
      promote products derived from this software without specific
      prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

sphinx 1.8.3
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
License for Sphinx
==================

Copyright (c) 2007-2018 by the Sphinx team (see AUTHORS file).
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
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LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Licenses for incorporated software
==================================

The included smartypants module, included as sphinx.util.smartypants,
is available under the following license:

----------------------------------------------------------------------
SmartyPants_ license::

    Copyright (c) 2003 John Gruber
    (https://daringfireball.net/projects/smartypants/)
    All rights reserved.

    Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
    modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
    are met:

    *   Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
        notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    *   Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
        copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
        disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials
        provided with the distribution.

    *   Neither the name "SmartyPants" nor the names of its
        contributors may be used to endorse or promote products
        derived from this software without specific prior written
        permission.

    This software is provided by the copyright holders and
    contributors "as is" and any express or implied warranties,
    including, but not limited to, the implied warranties of
    merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose are
    disclaimed. In no event shall the copyright owner or contributors
    be liable for any direct, indirect, incidental, special,
    exemplary, or consequential damages (including, but not limited
    to, procurement of substitute goods or services; loss of use,
    data, or profits; or business interruption) however caused and on
    any theory of liability, whether in contract, strict liability, or
    tort (including negligence or otherwise) arising in any way out of
    the use of this software, even if advised of the possibility of
    such damage.
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smartypants.py license::

    smartypants.py is a derivative work of SmartyPants.

    Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
    modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
    are met:

    *   Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
        notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    *   Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
        copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
        disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials
        provided with the distribution.

    This software is provided by the copyright holders and
    contributors "as is" and any express or implied warranties,
    including, but not limited to, the implied warranties of
    merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose are
    disclaimed. In no event shall the copyright owner or contributors
    be liable for any direct, indirect, incidental, special,
    exemplary, or consequential damages (including, but not limited
    to, procurement of substitute goods or services; loss of use,
    data, or profits; or business interruption) however caused and on
    any theory of liability, whether in contract, strict liability, or
    tort (including negligence or otherwise) arising in any way out of
    the use of this software, even if advised of the possibility of
    such damage.
----------------------------------------------------------------------

The included JQuery JavaScript library is available under the MIT
license:

----------------------------------------------------------------------
Copyright (c) 2008 John Resig, https://jquery.com/

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
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LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
----------------------------------------------------------------------

The included Underscore JavaScript library is available under the MIT
license:

----------------------------------------------------------------------
Copyright (c) 2009 Jeremy Ashkenas, DocumentCloud

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation
files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without
restriction, including without limitation the rights to use,
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following
conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR
OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

The included implementation of 
NumpyDocstring._parse_numpydoc_see_also_section
was derived from code under the following license:

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

Copyright (C) 2008 Stefan van der Walt , Pauli Virtanen 

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
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    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
    distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT,
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR
SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING
IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

---
Jinja2>=2.3
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright (c) 2009 by the Jinja Team, see AUTHORS for more details.

Some rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

    * The names of the contributors may not be used to endorse or
      promote products derived from this software without specific
      prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
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(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

---
Pygments>=2.0

COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright (c) 2006-2014 by the respective authors (see AUTHORS file).
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

---
snowballstemmer>=1.1
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright (c) 2013, Yoshiki Shibukawa

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided
that the following conditions are met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and
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  the following disclaimer.
* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions
  and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other 
materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE 
COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS
BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS 
OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, 
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

---
Babel
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright (c) 2013-2018 by the Babel Team, see AUTHORS for more 
information.

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
    distribution.
 3. The name of the author may not be used to endorse or promote
    products derived from this software without specific prior
    written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS
OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY
DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE
GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
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INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER
IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR
OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN
IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

---
imagesize v1.1.0 (MIT)
Copyright (c) 2016 Yoshiki Shibukawa

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software
and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the 
Software without restriction,
including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, 
publish, distribute, sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is furnished to do so,
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial
portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT
NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT 
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH
THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

---

---
packaging
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
This software is made available under the terms of *either* of the 
licenses
found in LICENSE.APACHE or LICENSE.BSD. Contributions to this software 
is made
under the terms of *both* these licenses.
This distribution elects to distribute under the BSD license
---
Copyright (c) Donald Stufft and individual contributors.
All rights reserved.
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Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

    1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
       notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
       documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR
SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) 
HOWEVER
CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT 
LIABILITY,
OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

---
sphinxcontrib-websupport 1.0.1
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
License for sphinxcontrib-websupport
====================================

Copyright (c) 2007-2017 by the Sphinx team
(see https://github.com/sphinx-doc/sphinx/blob/master/AUTHORS).
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
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* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

---
colorama>=0.3.5
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright (c) 2010 Jonathan Hartley
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this
  list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice,
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
  and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

* Neither the name of the copyright holders, nor those of its 
contributors
  may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software without
  specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
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FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR
SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) 
HOWEVER
CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT 
LIABILITY,
OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

=============
MarkupSafe v1.1.0
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:

BSD 3-Clause

Copyright (c) 2010 by the Pallets team.

Some rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

    Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
    Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS 
AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR 
ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER 
IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE AND 
DOCUMENTATION, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
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==================
chardet
COPYRIGHT: (C) Mark Pligrim and Daniel Blanchard
LICENSE: GNU LGPL v2.1

      GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
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with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.
?
  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.
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  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.
?
          GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
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writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.
?
  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
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it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.
?
  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.
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  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.
?
  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
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    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.
?
  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
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terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.
?
  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.
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  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.
?
  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
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SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

==================
pyparsing v2.2.2
Copyright: 2018, Paul T. McGuire
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT,
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

==================
pytz 2018.9
COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
Copyright (c) 2003-2005 Stuart Bishop 

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

652



THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL
THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR 
OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER
DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

sphinx-rtd-theme 0.4.2

COPYRIGHT and LICENSE:
The MIT License (MIT)

Copyright (c) 2013-2018 Dave Snider, Read the Docs, Inc. & contributors

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of
this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to 
deal in
the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights to
use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell 
copies of
the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished 
to do so,
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE 
AUTHORS OR
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, 
WHETHER
IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN
CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE 
SOFTWARE.

/fonts/RobotoSlab/*
Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
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   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

sphinx_rtd_theme/static/fonts/Lato/*

Copyright (c) 2010-2015, ?ukasz Dziedzic (dziedzic@typoland.com),
with Reserved Font Name Lato.

This Font Software is licensed under the SIL Open Font License, 
Version 1.1.
This license is copied below, and is also available with a FAQ at:
http://scripts.sil.org/OFL

-----------------------------------------------------------
SIL OPEN FONT LICENSE Version 1.1 - 26 February 2007
-----------------------------------------------------------

PREAMBLE
The goals of the Open Font License (OFL) are to stimulate worldwide
development of collaborative font projects, to support the font 
creation
efforts of academic and linguistic communities, and to provide a free 
and
open framework in which fonts may be shared and improved in partnership
with others.

The OFL allows the licensed fonts to be used, studied, modified and
redistributed freely as long as they are not sold by themselves. The
fonts, including any derivative works, can be bundled, embedded,
redistributed and/or sold with any software provided that any reserved
names are not used by derivative works. The fonts and derivatives,
however, cannot be released under any other type of license. The
requirement for fonts to remain under this license does not apply
to any document created using the fonts or their derivatives.

DEFINITIONS
"Font Software" refers to the set of files released by the Copyright
Holder(s) under this license and clearly marked as such. This may
include source files, build scripts and documentation.

"Reserved Font Name" refers to any names specified as such after the
copyright statement(s).
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"Original Version" refers to the collection of Font Software 
components as
distributed by the Copyright Holder(s).

"Modified Version" refers to any derivative made by adding to, 
deleting,
or substituting -- in part or in whole -- any of the components of the
Original Version, by changing formats or by porting the Font Software 
to a
new environment.

"Author" refers to any designer, engineer, programmer, technical
writer or other person who contributed to the Font Software.

PERMISSION & CONDITIONS
Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of the Font Software, to use, study, copy, merge, embed, modify,
redistribute, and sell modified and unmodified copies of the Font
Software, subject to the following conditions:

1) Neither the Font Software nor any of its individual components,
in Original or Modified Versions, may be sold by itself.

2) Original or Modified Versions of the Font Software may be bundled,
redistributed and/or sold with any software, provided that each copy
contains the above copyright notice and this license. These can be
included either as stand-alone text files, human-readable headers or
in the appropriate machine-readable metadata fields within text or
binary files as long as those fields can be easily viewed by the user.

3) No Modified Version of the Font Software may use the Reserved Font
Name(s) unless explicit written permission is granted by the 
corresponding
Copyright Holder. This restriction only applies to the primary font 
name as
presented to the users.

4) The name(s) of the Copyright Holder(s) or the Author(s) of the Font
Software shall not be used to promote, endorse or advertise any
Modified Version, except to acknowledge the contribution(s) of the
Copyright Holder(s) and the Author(s) or with their explicit written
permission.

5) The Font Software, modified or unmodified, in part or in whole,
must be distributed entirely under this license, and must not be
distributed under any other license. The requirement for fonts to
remain under this license does not apply to any document created
using the Font Software.

TERMINATION
This license becomes null and void if any of the above conditions are
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not met.

DISCLAIMER
THE FONT SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO ANY WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT
OF COPYRIGHT, PATENT, TRADEMARK, OR OTHER RIGHT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE
COPYRIGHT HOLDER BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE FONT SOFTWARE OR FROM
OTHER DEALINGS IN THE FONT SOFTWARE.

---------separator---------
Jinja2@2.10 (BSD)
Copyright (c) 2009 by the Jinja Team, see AUTHORS for more details.

Some rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

    * The names of the contributors may not be used to endorse or
      promote products derived from this software without specific
      prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
---------separator---------
MarkupSafe@1.0 (BSD)
Copyright (c) 2010 by the Pallets team.

Some rights reserved.
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Redistribution and use in source and binary forms of the software as
well as documentation, with or without modification, are permitted
provided that the following conditions are met:

*   Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

*   Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

*   Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its
    contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
    this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS 
AND
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE
COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, 
BUT
NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF
USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON
ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF
THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.
---------separator---------
Pygments@2.2.0 (BSD License)
Copyright (c) 2006-2017 by the respective authors (see AUTHORS file).
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
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OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
---------separator---------
Sphinx@1.8.1 (BSD)
License for Sphinx
==================

Copyright (c) 2007-2018 by the Sphinx team (see AUTHORS file).
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Licenses for incorporated software
==================================

The included smartypants module, included as sphinx.util.smartypants,
is available under the following license:

----------------------------------------------------------------------
SmartyPants_ license::

    Copyright (c) 2003 John Gruber
    (https://daringfireball.net/projects/smartypants/)
    All rights reserved.
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    Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
    modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
    are met:

    *   Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
        notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    *   Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
        copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
        disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials
        provided with the distribution.

    *   Neither the name "SmartyPants" nor the names of its
        contributors may be used to endorse or promote products
        derived from this software without specific prior written
        permission.

    This software is provided by the copyright holders and
    contributors "as is" and any express or implied warranties,
    including, but not limited to, the implied warranties of
    merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose are
    disclaimed. In no event shall the copyright owner or contributors
    be liable for any direct, indirect, incidental, special,
    exemplary, or consequential damages (including, but not limited
    to, procurement of substitute goods or services; loss of use,
    data, or profits; or business interruption) however caused and on
    any theory of liability, whether in contract, strict liability, or
    tort (including negligence or otherwise) arising in any way out of
    the use of this software, even if advised of the possibility of
    such damage.

smartypants.py license::

    smartypants.py is a derivative work of SmartyPants.

    Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
    modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
    are met:

    *   Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
        notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    *   Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
        copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
        disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials
        provided with the distribution.

    This software is provided by the copyright holders and
    contributors "as is" and any express or implied warranties,
    including, but not limited to, the implied warranties of
    merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose are
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    disclaimed. In no event shall the copyright owner or contributors
    be liable for any direct, indirect, incidental, special,
    exemplary, or consequential damages (including, but not limited
    to, procurement of substitute goods or services; loss of use,
    data, or profits; or business interruption) however caused and on
    any theory of liability, whether in contract, strict liability, or
    tort (including negligence or otherwise) arising in any way out of
    the use of this software, even if advised of the possibility of
    such damage.
----------------------------------------------------------------------

The included JQuery JavaScript library is available under the MIT
license:

----------------------------------------------------------------------
Copyright (c) 2008 John Resig, https://jquery.com/

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
----------------------------------------------------------------------

The included Underscore JavaScript library is available under the MIT
license:

----------------------------------------------------------------------
Copyright (c) 2009 Jeremy Ashkenas, DocumentCloud

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation
files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without
restriction, including without limitation the rights to use,
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following
conditions:
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The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR
OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

The included implementation of 
NumpyDocstring._parse_numpydoc_see_also_section
was derived from code under the following license:

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

Copyright (C) 2008 Stefan van der Walt , Pauli Virtanen 

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
    distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT,
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR
SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING
IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

---------separator---------
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imagesize@1.1.0 (MIT)
Copyright (c) 2016 Yoshiki Shibukawa

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software
and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to deal in the 
Software without restriction,
including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, 
publish, distribute, sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is furnished to do so,
subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial
portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT
NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT 
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH
THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
---------separator---------
pyparsing@2.2.2 (MIT License)
Paul McGuire 

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT,
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

snowballstemmer@1.2.1 (BSD)
Copyright (c) 2013, Yoshiki Shibukawa
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All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided
that the following conditions are met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and
  the following disclaimer.
* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions
  and the following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other 
materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE 
COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS
BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS 
OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, 
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

---------separator---------
sphinxcontrib-websupport@1.1.0 (BSD)
Copyright (c) 2007-2018 by the Sphinx team
(see https://github.com/sphinx-doc/sphinx/blob/master/AUTHORS).
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
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OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
---------separator---------

---
cryptography 2.1.4

COPYRIGHT: Copyright 2001-2016 Python Software Foundation; All Rights 
Reserved.

LICENSE: Apache 2.0 + BSD + PSF
This software is made available under the terms of *either* of the 
licenses
found in LICENSE.APACHE or LICENSE.BSD. Contributions to cryptography 
are made
under the terms of *both* these licenses.

The code used in the OpenSSL locking callback and OS random engine is 
derived
from the same in CPython itself, and is licensed under the terms of 
the PSF
License Agreement.

Apache 2.0 https://github.com/pyca/cryptography/blob/2.1.4/
LICENSE.APACHE

===
Copyright (c) Individual contributors.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of PyCA Cryptography nor the names of its 
contributors
may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this software
without specific prior written permission.

664



THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE FOR
ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR 
SERVICES;
LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER 
CAUSED AND ON
ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

===
This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation 
("PSF"), and
the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise 
using Python
2.7.12 software in source or binary form and its associated 
documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
distribute, and otherwise use Python 2.7.12 alone or in any derivative
version, provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's 
notice of
copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c) 2001-2016 Python Software Foundation; 
All Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python 2.7.12 alone or in any derivative 
version
prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or
incorporates Python 2.7.12 or any part thereof, and wants to make the
derivative work available to others as provided herein, then Licensee 
hereby
agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of the changes made 
to Python
2.7.12.

4. PSF is making Python 2.7.12 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.
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PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED. BY WAY 
OF
EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR 
THAT THE
USE OF PYTHON 2.7.12 WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
2.7.12
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF
MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 2.7.12, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE
THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship
of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and Licensee. 
This License
Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF trademarks or trade 
name in a
trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python 2.7.12, Licensee 
agrees
to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

---
ipaddress 1.0.22

COPYRIGHT: Copyright 2007 Google Inc.

LICENSE: PSF v2
This package is a modified version of cpython's ipaddress module.
It is therefore distributed under the PSF license, as follows:

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
its associated documentation.
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2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
distribute, and otherwise use Python alone or in any derivative 
version,
provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's notice of 
copyright,
i.e., "Copyright (c) 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 
2009, 2010,
2011, 2012, 2013, 2014 Python Software Foundation; All Rights 
Reserved" are
retained in Python alone or in any derivative version prepared by 
Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis. PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED. BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee. This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

"wheel" copyright (c) 2012-2014 Daniel Holth  and
contributors.

The MIT License
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Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL
THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR
OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,
ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR
OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

FasterXML, LLC jackson-databind 2.12.1

TOP LEVEL COMPONENT NAMES: com.fasterxml.jackson.core:jackson-databind
Copyright © 2008–2012 FasterXML. All rights reserved.
----------------------------------------------------------------------

This copy of Jackson JSON processor databind module is licensed under 
the
Apache (Software) License, version 2.0 ("the License").
See the License for details about distribution rights, and the
specific rights regarding derivate works.

You may obtain a copy of the License at:

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

NOTICE FILE:
===============
# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers, as well as 
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supported
commercially by FasterXML.com.

## Licensing

Jackson core and extension components may be licensed under different 
licenses.
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.
For more information, including possible other licensing options, 
contact
FasterXML.com (http://fasterxml.com).

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
===============

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
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modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."
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      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
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must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
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      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]
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   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

====================End of Apache License 2.0 of top level 
component======================

FOURTH-PARTY DEPENDENCY

----------------jackson-core -----------------------
COPYRIGHT: Copyright (c) 2007-2020 Tatu Saloranta, 
tatu.saloranta@iki.fi
LICENSE: Apache 2.0

-----------------jackson-annotations -----------------------
COPYRIGHT: Copyright (c) 2007- 2020 Tatu Saloranta, 
tatu.saloranta@iki.fi
LICENSE: Apache 2.0

FasterXML, LLC jackson-core 2.10.0

Jackson Core
Copyright © 2008–2019 FasterXML. All rights reserved.

This copy of Jackson JSON processor streaming parser/generator is 
licensed under the
Apache (Software) License, version 2.0 ("the License").
See the License for details about distribution rights, and the
specific rights regarding derivate works.

You may obtain a copy of the License at:

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

NOTICE FILE:
===============
# Jackson JSON processor
 
Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
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and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers, as well as 
supported
commercially by FasterXML.com.
 
## Licensing
 
Jackson core and extension components may licensed under different 
licenses.
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.
For more information, including possible other licensing options, 
contact
FasterXML.com (http://fasterxml.com).
 
## Credits
 
A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
===============

 From the LICENSE file:

                            Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
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      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
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      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
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          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the

678



      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
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      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

FasterXML, LLC jackson-core 2.12.1

jackson-core 2.10.2

Copyright © 2008–2019 FasterXML. All rights reserved.

Notice file : https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-core/blob/jackson-
core-2.10.2/src/main/resources/META-INF/NOTICE

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers, as well as 
supported
commercially by FasterXML.com.

## Licensing

Jackson core and extension components may licensed under different 
licenses.
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.
For more information, including possible other licensing options, 
contact
FasterXML.com (http://fasterxml.com).

## Credits
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A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.

LICENSE: Apache 2.0
                            Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).
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      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
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      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
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          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
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      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
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Google Guava 30.0

/*
 * Copyright (C) 2012 The Guava Authors
 *
 * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you 
may not use this file except
 * in compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the 
License at
 *
 * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
 *
 * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License
 * is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express
 * or implied. See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and limitations under
 * the License.
 */

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
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      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
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      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and
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      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.
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   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.
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   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

++++++++++++++++++++++++
4th party dependencies
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
com.google.code.findbugs:jsr305:3.0.2
Copyright (c) 2007-2009, JSR305 expert group
All rights reserved.
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

++++++++++++++++++
checker-qual, v2.11.1, MIT
Checker Framework qualifiers
Copyright 2004-present by the Checker Framework developers

MIT License:
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Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.
© 2020 GitHub, Inc.

+++++++++++++++++++
error_prone_annotations, v2.3.4,  Apache 2.0
/*
 * Copyright 2014 The Error Prone Authors.
 *
 * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
 * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
 * You may obtain a copy of the License at
 *
 *     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
 *
 * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
 * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
 * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
 * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
 * limitations under the License.
 */

++++++++++++
j2objc-annotations, v1.3, Apache 2.0
/*
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 * Copyright 2011 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.
 *
 * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
 * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
 * You may obtain a copy of the License at
 *
 * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
 *
 * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
 * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
 * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
 * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
 * limitations under the License.
 */

+++++++++++++++++
 net.jcip.annotations
Copyright (c) 2005, Brian Goetz and Tim Peierls

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
++++++++++++
listenablefuture, v9999.0-empty-to-avoid-conflict-with-guava, Apache 
2.0
/*
 * Copyright 2011 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.
 *
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 * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
 * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
 * You may obtain a copy of the License at
 *
 * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
 *
 * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
 * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
 * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
 * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
 * limitations under the License.
 */

+++++++++++++++++

failureaccess, v1.0.1, Apache 2.0
/*
 * Copyright 2011 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.
 *
 * Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
 * you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
 * You may obtain a copy of the License at
 *
 * http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
 *
 * Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
 * distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
 * WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
 * See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
 * limitations under the License.
 */

+++++++++++++++++

Pivotal Software, Inc Spring Framework
5.3.1.RELEASE

org.springframework 5.3.1

## License

The Spring Framework is released under version 2.0 of the [Apache 
License](https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0).

COPYRIGHT: Copyright (c) 2020 VMware, Inc.

LICENSE:
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                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        https://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
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      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
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      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
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      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
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      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

=======================================================================

SPRING FRAMEWORK ${version} SUBCOMPONENTS:

Spring Framework ${version} includes a number of subcomponents
with separate copyright notices and license terms. The product that
includes this file does not necessarily use all the open source
subcomponents referred to below. Your use of the source
code for these subcomponents is subject to the terms and
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conditions of the following licenses.

>>> ASM 7.1 (org.ow2.asm:asm:7.1, org.ow2.asm:asm-commons:7.1):

Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
   contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
   this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Copyright (c) 1999-2009, OW2 Consortium <https://www.ow2.org/>

>>> CGLIB 3.3 (cglib:cglib:3.3):

Per the LICENSE file in the CGLIB JAR distribution downloaded from
https://github.com/cglib/cglib/releases/download/RELEASE_3_3_0/
cglib-3.3.0.jar,
CGLIB 3.3 is licensed under the Apache License, version 2.0, the text 
of which
is included above.

>>> Objenesis 3.1 (org.objenesis:objenesis:3.1):
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Per the LICENSE file in the Objenesis ZIP distribution downloaded from
http://objenesis.org/download.html, Objenesis 3.1 is licensed under the
Apache License, version 2.0, the text of which is included above.

Per the NOTICE file in the Objenesis ZIP distribution downloaded from
http://objenesis.org/download.html and corresponding to section 4d of 
the
Apache License, Version 2.0, in this case for Objenesis:

Objenesis
Copyright 2006-2019 Joe Walnes, Henri Tremblay, Leonardo Mesquita

=======================================================================
========

To the extent any open source components are licensed under the EPL 
and/or
other similar licenses that require the source code and/or 
modifications to
source code to be made available (as would be noted above), you may 
obtain a
copy of the source code corresponding to the binaries for such open 
source
components and modifications thereto, if any, (the "Source Files"), by
downloading the Source Files from https://spring.io/projects, 
Pivotal's website
at https://network.pivotal.io/open-source, or by sending a request, 
with your
name and address to: Pivotal Software, Inc., 875 Howard Street, 5th 
floor, San
Francisco, CA 94103, Attention: General Counsel. All such requests 
should
clearly specify: OPEN SOURCE FILES REQUEST, Attention General Counsel. 
Pivotal
can mail a copy of the Source Files to you on a CD or equivalent 
physical
medium.

This offer to obtain a copy of the Source Files is valid for three 
years from
the date you acquired this Software product. Alternatively, the Source 
Files
may accompany the Software.

======== END OF LICENSE ======
Modules:

spring-aop
spring-aspects
spring-beans
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spring-context-indexer
spring-context-support
spring-context
spring-core
spring-expression
spring-framework-bom
spring-instrument
spring-jcl
spring-jdbc
spring-jms
spring-messaging
spring-orm
spring-oxm
spring-test
spring-tx
spring-web
spring-webflux
spring-webmvc
spring-websocket
org.springframework 5.3.1

Notice.txt:
Spring Framework ${version}
Copyright (c) 2002-${copyright} Pivotal, Inc.

This product is licensed to you under the Apache License, Version 2.0
(the "License"). You may not use this product except in compliance with
the License.

This product may include a number of subcomponents with separate
copyright notices and license terms. Your use of the source code for
these subcomponents is subject to the terms and conditions of the
subcomponent's license, as noted in the license.txt file.

Apache - Commons IO 2.8.0

Apache Commons IO
Copyright 2002-2017 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

    Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.
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      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
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additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
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      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
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otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
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      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Apache Tomcat 9.0.41

Apache Tomcat
Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

This software contains code derived from netty-native
developed by the Netty project
(https://netty.io, https://github.com/netty/netty-tcnative/)
and from finagle-native developed at Twitter
(https://github.com/twitter/finagle).
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This software contains code derived from jgroups-kubernetes
developed by the JGroups project (http://www.jgroups.org/).

The Windows Installer is built with the Nullsoft
Scriptable Install System (NSIS), which is
open source software.  The original software and
related information is available at
http://nsis.sourceforge.net.

Java compilation software for JSP pages is provided by the Eclipse
JDT Core Batch Compiler component, which is open source software.
The original software and related information is available at
https://www.eclipse.org/jdt/core/.

org.apache.tomcat.util.json.JSONParser.jj is a public domain javacc 
grammar
for JSON written by Robert Fischer.
https://github.com/RobertFischer/json-parser

For portions of the Tomcat JNI OpenSSL API and the OpenSSL JSSE 
integration
The org.apache.tomcat.jni and the org.apache.tomcat.net.openssl 
packages
are derivative work originating from the Netty project and the finagle-
native
project developed at Twitter
* Copyright 2014 The Netty Project
* Copyright 2014 Twitter

For portions of the Tomcat cloud support
The org.apache.catalina.tribes.membership.cloud package contains 
derivative
work originating from the jgroups project.
https://github.com/jgroups-extras/jgroups-kubernetes
Copyright 2002-2018 Red Hat Inc.

The original XML Schemas for Java EE Deployment Descriptors:
 - javaee_5.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_1_2.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_client_1_2.xsd
 - javaee_6.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_1_3.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_client_1_3.xsd
 - jsp_2_2.xsd
 - web-app_3_0.xsd
 - web-common_3_0.xsd
 - web-fragment_3_0.xsd
 - javaee_7.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_1_4.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_client_1_4.xsd
 - jsp_2_3.xsd
 - web-app_3_1.xsd
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 - web-common_3_1.xsd
 - web-fragment_3_1.xsd
 - javaee_8.xsd
 - web-app_4_0.xsd
 - web-common_4_0.xsd
 - web-fragment_4_0.xsd

may be obtained from:
http://www.oracle.com/webfolder/technetwork/jsc/xml/ns/javaee/
index.html

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
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      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
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      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
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          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.
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   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
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   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

APACHE TOMCAT SUBCOMPONENTS:

Apache Tomcat includes a number of subcomponents with separate 
copyright notices
and license terms. Your use of these subcomponents is subject to the 
terms and
conditions of the following licenses.

For the Eclipse JDT Core Batch Compiler (ecj-x.x.x.jar) component:

Eclipse Public License - v 1.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC
LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
PROGRAM
CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and 
documentation
distributed under this Agreement, and

b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:

i) changes to the Program, and

ii) additions to the Program;

where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from and 
are
distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a
Contributor if it was added to the Program by such Contributor itself 
or anyone
acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include 
additions to
the Program which: (i) are separate modules of software distributed in
conjunction with the Program under their own license agreement, and 
(ii) are not
derivative works of the Program.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

714



"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are
necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone or 
when
combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement,
including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright license to
reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, and such
derivative works, in source code and object code form.

b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license 
under Licensed
Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise 
transfer the
Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in source code and object 
code form.
This patent license shall apply to the combination of the Contribution 
and the
Program if, at the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, 
such
addition of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by 
the
Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other 
combinations
which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed 
hereunder.

c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses to
its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are provided by any
Contributor that the Program does not infringe the patent or other 
intellectual
property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims any 
liability to
Recipient for claims brought by any other entity based on infringement 
of
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intellectual property rights or otherwise. As a condition to 
exercising the
rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes 
sole
responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights 
needed, if any.
For example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to
distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire 
that license
before distributing the Program.

d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has sufficient 
copyright
rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright license set 
forth in
this Agreement.

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under its
own license agreement, provided that:

a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; and

b) its license agreement:

i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all warranties 
and
conditions, express and implied, including warranties or conditions of 
title and
non-infringement, and implied warranties or conditions of 
merchantability and
fitness for a particular purpose;

ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all liability 
for
damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential
damages, such as lost profits;

iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement are 
offered by
that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and

iv) states that source code for the Program is available from such 
Contributor,
and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable manner on or 
through a
medium customarily used for software exchange.
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When the Program is made available in source code form:

a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and

b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program.

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the
Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if
any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent Recipients to 
identify the
originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with
respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this 
license is
intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program, the 
Contributor who
includes the Program in a commercial product offering should do so in 
a manner
which does not create potential liability for other Contributors. 
Therefore, if
a Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such
Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and 
indemnify
every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any 
losses, damages
and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits and 
other legal
actions brought by a third party against the Indemnified Contributor 
to the
extent caused by the acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor 
in
connection with its distribution of the Program in a commercial product
offering. The obligations in this section do not apply to any claims 
or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order
to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly notify the 
Commercial
Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial 
Contributor
to control, and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the 
defense and
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any related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product
offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that
Commercial Contributor then makes performance claims, or offers 
warranties
related to Product X, those performance claims and warranties are such
Commercial Contributor's responsibility alone. Under this section, the
Commercial Contributor would have to defend claims against the other
Contributors related to those performance claims and warranties, and 
if a court
requires any other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the 
Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN
"AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE,
NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
Each
Recipient is solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using and
distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise of
rights under this Agreement , including but not limited to the risks 
and costs
of program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss 
of data,
programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of 
operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY
CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY
OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY 
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RIGHTS
GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable
law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the 
remainder of the
terms of this Agreement, and without further action by the parties 
hereto, such
provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make 
such
provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity 
(including a
cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Program 
itself
(excluding combinations of the Program with other software or hardware)
infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such Recipient's rights 
granted under
Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to
comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this Agreement 
and does
not cure such failure in a reasonable period of time after becoming 
aware of
such noncompliance. If all Recipient's rights under this Agreement 
terminate,
Recipient agrees to cease use and distribution of the Program as soon 
as
reasonably practicable. However, Recipient's obligations under this 
Agreement
and any licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall 
continue and
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in
order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and may only 
be
modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward reserves the 
right to
publish new versions (including revisions) of this Agreement from time 
to time.
No one other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this 
Agreement.
The Eclipse Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse 
Foundation
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may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a 
suitable
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a
distinguishing version number. The Program (including Contributions) 
may always
be distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it 
was
received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
Contributor may elect to distribute the Program (including its 
Contributions)
under the new version. Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 
2(b)
above, Recipient receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual 
property of
any Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by 
implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted 
under
this Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and the
intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No party 
to this
Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement more than one 
year
after the cause of action arose. Each party waives its rights to a 
jury trial in
any resulting litigation.

Pivotal Software, Inc Spring Framework
5.2.9.RELEASE

org.springframework 5.2.9.RELEASE

## License

The Spring Framework is released under version 2.0 of the [Apache 
License](https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0).

COPYRIGHT: Copyright (c) 2002-2019 Pivotal, Inc.

LICENSE:

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        https://www.apache.org/licenses/
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   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
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      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
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      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
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with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
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      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

=======================================================================

SPRING FRAMEWORK ${version} SUBCOMPONENTS:

Spring Framework ${version} includes a number of subcomponents
with separate copyright notices and license terms. The product that
includes this file does not necessarily use all the open source
subcomponents referred to below. Your use of the source
code for these subcomponents is subject to the terms and
conditions of the following licenses.

>>> ASM 4.0 (org.ow2.asm:asm:4.0, org.ow2.asm:asm-commons:4.0):
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Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
   contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
   this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Copyright (c) 1999-2009, OW2 Consortium <https://www.ow2.org/>

>>> CGLIB 3.0 (cglib:cglib:3.0):

Per the LICENSE file in the CGLIB JAR distribution downloaded from
https://sourceforge.net/projects/cglib/files/cglib3/3.0/cglib-3.0.jar/
download,
CGLIB 3.0 is licensed under the Apache License, version 2.0, the text 
of which
is included above.

=======================================================================
========

726



To the extent any open source components are licensed under the EPL 
and/or
other similar licenses that require the source code and/or 
modifications to
source code to be made available (as would be noted above), you may 
obtain a
copy of the source code corresponding to the binaries for such open 
source
components and modifications thereto, if any, (the "Source Files"), by
downloading the Source Files from https://spring.io/projects, 
Pivotal's website
at https://network.pivotal.io/open-source, or by sending a request, 
with your
name and address to: Pivotal Software, Inc., 875 Howard Street, 5th 
floor, San
Francisco, CA 94103, Attention: General Counsel. All such requests 
should
clearly specify: OPEN SOURCE FILES REQUEST, Attention General Counsel. 
Pivotal
can mail a copy of the Source Files to you on a CD or equivalent 
physical
medium.

This offer to obtain a copy of the Source Files is valid for three 
years from
the date you acquired this Software product. Alternatively, the Source 
Files
may accompany the Software.

==============
Modules:

spring-aop
spring-aspects
spring-beans
spring-context-indexer
spring-context-support
spring-context
spring-core
spring-expression
spring-framework-bom
spring-instrument
spring-jcl
spring-jdbc
spring-jms
spring-messaging
spring-orm
spring-oxm
spring-test
spring-tx
spring-web
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spring-webflux
spring-webmvc
spring-websocket
org.springframework 5.2.9.RELEASE

Apache Tomcat 9.0.43

Apache Tomcat
Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

This software contains code derived from netty-native
developed by the Netty project
(https://netty.io, https://github.com/netty/netty-tcnative/)
and from finagle-native developed at Twitter
(https://github.com/twitter/finagle).

This software contains code derived from jgroups-kubernetes
developed by the JGroups project (http://www.jgroups.org/).

The Windows Installer is built with the Nullsoft
Scriptable Install System (NSIS), which is
open source software.  The original software and
related information is available at
http://nsis.sourceforge.net.

Java compilation software for JSP pages is provided by the Eclipse
JDT Core Batch Compiler component, which is open source software.
The original software and related information is available at
https://www.eclipse.org/jdt/core/.

org.apache.tomcat.util.json.JSONParser.jj is a public domain javacc 
grammar
for JSON written by Robert Fischer.
https://github.com/RobertFischer/json-parser

For portions of the Tomcat JNI OpenSSL API and the OpenSSL JSSE 
integration
The org.apache.tomcat.jni and the org.apache.tomcat.net.openssl 
packages
are derivative work originating from the Netty project and the finagle-
native
project developed at Twitter
* Copyright 2014 The Netty Project
* Copyright 2014 Twitter

For portions of the Tomcat cloud support
The org.apache.catalina.tribes.membership.cloud package contains 
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derivative
work originating from the jgroups project.
https://github.com/jgroups-extras/jgroups-kubernetes
Copyright 2002-2018 Red Hat Inc.

The original XML Schemas for Java EE Deployment Descriptors:
 - javaee_5.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_1_2.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_client_1_2.xsd
 - javaee_6.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_1_3.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_client_1_3.xsd
 - jsp_2_2.xsd
 - web-app_3_0.xsd
 - web-common_3_0.xsd
 - web-fragment_3_0.xsd
 - javaee_7.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_1_4.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_client_1_4.xsd
 - jsp_2_3.xsd
 - web-app_3_1.xsd
 - web-common_3_1.xsd
 - web-fragment_3_1.xsd
 - javaee_8.xsd
 - web-app_4_0.xsd
 - web-common_4_0.xsd
 - web-fragment_4_0.xsd

may be obtained from:
http://www.oracle.com/webfolder/technetwork/jsc/xml/ns/javaee/
index.html

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
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      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
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limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
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      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
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trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.
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      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

APACHE TOMCAT SUBCOMPONENTS:

Apache Tomcat includes a number of subcomponents with separate 
copyright notices
and license terms. Your use of these subcomponents is subject to the 
terms and
conditions of the following licenses.

For the Eclipse JDT Core Batch Compiler (ecj-x.x.x.jar) component:

Eclipse Public License - v 1.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC
LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
PROGRAM
CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and 
documentation
distributed under this Agreement, and
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b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:

i) changes to the Program, and

ii) additions to the Program;

where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from and 
are
distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a
Contributor if it was added to the Program by such Contributor itself 
or anyone
acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include 
additions to
the Program which: (i) are separate modules of software distributed in
conjunction with the Program under their own license agreement, and 
(ii) are not
derivative works of the Program.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are
necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone or 
when
combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement,
including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright license to
reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, and such
derivative works, in source code and object code form.

b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license 
under Licensed
Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise 
transfer the
Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in source code and object 
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code form.
This patent license shall apply to the combination of the Contribution 
and the
Program if, at the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, 
such
addition of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by 
the
Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other 
combinations
which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed 
hereunder.

c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses to
its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are provided by any
Contributor that the Program does not infringe the patent or other 
intellectual
property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims any 
liability to
Recipient for claims brought by any other entity based on infringement 
of
intellectual property rights or otherwise. As a condition to 
exercising the
rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes 
sole
responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights 
needed, if any.
For example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to
distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire 
that license
before distributing the Program.

d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has sufficient 
copyright
rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright license set 
forth in
this Agreement.

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under its
own license agreement, provided that:

a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; and

b) its license agreement:

i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all warranties 
and
conditions, express and implied, including warranties or conditions of 
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title and
non-infringement, and implied warranties or conditions of 
merchantability and
fitness for a particular purpose;

ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all liability 
for
damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential
damages, such as lost profits;

iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement are 
offered by
that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and

iv) states that source code for the Program is available from such 
Contributor,
and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable manner on or 
through a
medium customarily used for software exchange.

When the Program is made available in source code form:

a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and

b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program.

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the
Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if
any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent Recipients to 
identify the
originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with
respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this 
license is
intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program, the 
Contributor who
includes the Program in a commercial product offering should do so in 
a manner
which does not create potential liability for other Contributors. 
Therefore, if
a Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such
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Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and 
indemnify
every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any 
losses, damages
and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits and 
other legal
actions brought by a third party against the Indemnified Contributor 
to the
extent caused by the acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor 
in
connection with its distribution of the Program in a commercial product
offering. The obligations in this section do not apply to any claims 
or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order
to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly notify the 
Commercial
Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial 
Contributor
to control, and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the 
defense and
any related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product
offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that
Commercial Contributor then makes performance claims, or offers 
warranties
related to Product X, those performance claims and warranties are such
Commercial Contributor's responsibility alone. Under this section, the
Commercial Contributor would have to defend claims against the other
Contributors related to those performance claims and warranties, and 
if a court
requires any other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the 
Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN
"AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE,
NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
Each
Recipient is solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using and
distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
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exercise of
rights under this Agreement , including but not limited to the risks 
and costs
of program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss 
of data,
programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of 
operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY
CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY
OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY 
RIGHTS
GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable
law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the 
remainder of the
terms of this Agreement, and without further action by the parties 
hereto, such
provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make 
such
provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity 
(including a
cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Program 
itself
(excluding combinations of the Program with other software or hardware)
infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such Recipient's rights 
granted under
Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to
comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this Agreement 
and does
not cure such failure in a reasonable period of time after becoming 
aware of
such noncompliance. If all Recipient's rights under this Agreement 
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terminate,
Recipient agrees to cease use and distribution of the Program as soon 
as
reasonably practicable. However, Recipient's obligations under this 
Agreement
and any licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall 
continue and
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in
order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and may only 
be
modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward reserves the 
right to
publish new versions (including revisions) of this Agreement from time 
to time.
No one other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this 
Agreement.
The Eclipse Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse 
Foundation
may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a 
suitable
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a
distinguishing version number. The Program (including Contributions) 
may always
be distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it 
was
received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
Contributor may elect to distribute the Program (including its 
Contributions)
under the new version. Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 
2(b)
above, Recipient receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual 
property of
any Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by 
implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted 
under
this Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and the
intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No party 
to this
Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement more than one 
year
after the cause of action arose. Each party waives its rights to a 
jury trial in
any resulting litigation.
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The Apache Software Foundation Commons
Codec 1.15

Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
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      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
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      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
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          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
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special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

COPYRIGHT NOTICE
=============
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Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2017 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

=======================================================================
========

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

Simon Kelley - dnsmasq 2.76-16

For third party technology that you receive from Oracle in binary form 
which is licensed under an open source license that gives you the 
right to receive the source code for that binary, you can obtain a 
copy of the applicable source code from this page. If the source code 
for the technology was not provided to you with the binary, you can 
also receive a copy of the source code on physical media by submitting 
a written request to:

    Oracle America, Inc.
    Attn: Associate General Counsel
    Development and Engineering Legal
    500 Oracle Parkway, 10th Floor
    Redwood Shores, CA 94065

Or, you may send an email to Oracle using this form. Your request 
should include:

    The name of the component or binary file(s) for which you are 
requesting the source code
    The name and version number of the Oracle product
    The date you received the Oracle product
    Your name
    Your company name (if applicable)
    Your return mailing address and email
    A telephone number in the event we need to reach you.

We may charge you a fee to cover the cost of physical media and 

746



processing. Your request must be sent (i) within three (3) years of 
the date you received the Oracle product that included the component 
or binary file(s) that are the subject of your request, or (ii) in the 
case of code licensed under the GPL v3, for as long as Oracle offers 
spare parts or customer support for that product model.

dnsmasq is Copyright (c) 2000-2016 Simon Kelley

It was downloaded from: http://www.thekelleys.org.uk/dnsmasq/

   This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
   it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
   the Free Software Foundation; version 2 dated June, 1991, or
   (at your option) version 3 dated 29 June, 2007.
 
   This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
   but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
   MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
   GNU General Public License for more details.

On Debian GNU/Linux systems, the text of the GNU general public 
license is 
available in the file /usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-2 or 
/usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-3

The Debian package of dnsmasq was created by Simon Kelley with 
assistance 
from Lars Bahner.

GPL 2 Licence:
========
            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                       59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.
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  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.
\u000C
            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".
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Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)
\u000C
These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
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it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.
\u000C
  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
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except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.
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This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.
\u000C
  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
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MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
\u000C
        How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 19yy  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.
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    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19yy name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General
Public License instead of this License.
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Internet Systems Consortium - Berkeley Internet
Name Domain server and utilities (BIND)
bind-9.11.4-26.P2

Berkeley Internet Name Domain server and utilities (BIND) License 
available as part of Oracle Linux distribution:

Mozilla Public 
License, version 2.0

1. Definitions

1.1. "Contributor"

     means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes 
to the
     creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"

     means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) 
used by a
     Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"

     means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"

     means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached the
     notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code 
Form, and
     Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including 
portions
     thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
     means

     a. that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described 
in
        Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

     b. that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the 
terms of
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        a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"

     means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"

     means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, 
in a
     separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"

     means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"

     means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, 
whether
     at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all of 
the
     rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"

     means any of the following:

     a. any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered 
Software; or

     b. any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered 
Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor

      means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
      process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
      Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the 
License,
      by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, 
import,
      or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor 
Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"

      means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the 
GNU Lesser
      General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General 
Public
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      License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"

      means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")

      means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under 
this
      License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that 
controls, is
      controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes 
of this
      definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, 
to cause
      the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or
      otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of 
the
      outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions

2.1. Grants

     Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
     non-exclusive license:

     a. under intellectual property rights (other than patent or 
trademark)
        Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make 
available,
        modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
        Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with 
Modifications, or
        as part of a Larger Work; and

     b. under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, 
offer for
        sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
        Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

     The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any 
Contribution
     become effective for each Contribution on the date the 
Contributor first
     distributes such Contribution.
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2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

     The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights 
granted under
     this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the
     distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
     Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a
     Contributor:

     a. for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered 
Software; or

     b. for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
party's
        modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of 
its
        Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
        Version); or

     c. under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the 
absence of
        its Contributions.

     This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
     or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply 
with
     the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

     No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice 
to
     distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
     License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary 
License (if
     permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

     Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
     Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient 
rights to
     grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

     This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
     applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
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     equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

     Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses 
granted in
     Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

     All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, 
including any
     Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be 
under
     the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source
     Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
     License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may 
not
     attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source 
Code
     Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

     If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

     a. such Covered Software must also be made available in Source 
Code Form,
        as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of 
the
        Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code 
Form by
        reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than 
the cost
        of distribution to the recipient; and

     b. You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
        License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that 
the
        license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or 
alter the
        recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

     You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your 
choice,
     provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
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License for
     the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of 
Covered
     Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, 
and the
     Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
     License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered 
Software
     under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the 
recipient of
     the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the 
Covered
     Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
     License(s).

3.4. Notices

     You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
     (including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of 
warranty, or
     limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form 
of the
     Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices 
to the
     extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

     You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, 
support,
     indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of 
Covered
     Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not 
on
     behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that 
any
     such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered by
     You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor 
for any
     liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
     indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
     disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to 
any
     jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation

   If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this 
License
   with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute,
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   judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the 
terms of
   this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the
   limitations and the code they affect. Such description must be 
placed in a
   text file included with all distributions of the Covered Software 
under
   this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute or 
regulation,
   such description must be sufficiently detailed for a recipient of 
ordinary
   skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically if You
     fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become 
compliant,
     then the rights granted under this License from a particular 
Contributor
     are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such 
Contributor
     explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an 
ongoing
     basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the non-
compliance by
     some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have come back 
into
     compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular Contributor 
are
     reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor notifies You 
of the
     non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is the first time 
You have
     received notice of non-compliance with this License from such
     Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after Your 
receipt
     of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
     infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
     counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor 
Version
     directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights 
granted to
     You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under 
Section
     2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all 
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end user
     license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which 
have been
     validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License 
prior to
     termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty

   Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" basis,
   without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or 
statutory,
   including, without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software 
is free
   of defects, merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-
infringing.
   The entire risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered 
Software
   is with You. Should any Covered Software prove defective in any 
respect,
   You (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary 
servicing,
   repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an 
essential
   part of this License. No use of  any Covered Software is authorized 
under
   this License except under this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability

   Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
   negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or 
anyone who
   distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You 
for any
   direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any
   character including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, 
loss of
   goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any 
and all
   other commercial damages or losses, even if such party shall have 
been
   informed of the possibility of such damages. This limitation of 
liability
   shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury resulting 
from
   such party's negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such
   limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or 
limitation of
   incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and 
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limitation may
   not apply to You.

8. Litigation

   Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts
   of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place 
of
   business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
   jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. 
Nothing
   in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring cross-
claims or
   counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous

   This License represents the complete agreement concerning the 
subject
   matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
   unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
   necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which 
provides that
   the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter 
shall not
   be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License

10.1. New Versions

      Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
      10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or
      publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given 
a
      distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

      You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the 
version
      of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
      or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the 
license
      steward.

10.3. Modified Versions
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      If you create software not governed by this License, and you 
want to
      create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
      modified version of this License if you rename the license and 
remove
      any references to the name of the license steward (except to 
note that
      such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
      Licenses If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is
      Incompatible With Secondary Licenses under the terms of this 
version of
      the License, the notice described in Exhibit B of this License 
must be
      attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

      This Source Code Form is subject to the
      terms of the Mozilla Public License, v.
      2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not
      distributed with this file, You can
      obtain one at
      http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file,
then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a
relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such 
a
notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice

      This Source Code Form is "Incompatible
      With Secondary Licenses", as defined by
      the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

-------------------------------------------------------------
- openssl-devel-1.0.2k-16.0.1.el7.x86_64
- openssl-1.0.2k-16.0.1.el7.x86_64

/* ====================================================================
 * Copyright (c) 1998-2019 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
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 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ====================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 */

 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------
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/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.
 *
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long 
as
 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the 
library
 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
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 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 *
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
 */

________________________________________________________________

Fourth-party components covered by MIT license:
https://github.com/json-c/json-c/blob/master/COPYING
- json-c-devel-0.11-4.el7_0.x86_64
- json-c-0.11-4.el7_0.x86_64

Copyright (c) 2009-2012 Eric Haszlakiewicz

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
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IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

libcap-devel-2.22.9.el7.x86_64

Unless otherwise *explicitly* stated, the following text describes the
licensed conditions under which the contents of this libcap release
may be used and distributed:

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms of libcap, with
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following
conditions are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain any existing copyright
   notice, and this entire permission notice in its entirety,
   including the disclaimer of warranties.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce all prior and current
   copyright notices, this list of conditions, and the following
   disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
   with the distribution.

3. The name of any author may not be used to endorse or promote
   products derived from this software without their specific prior
   written permission.

ALTERNATIVELY, this product may be distributed under the terms of the
GNU General Public License (v2.0 - see below), in which case the
provisions of the GNU GPL are required INSTEAD OF the above
restrictions.  

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR(S) BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS
OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGE.
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--

-------------------------
Full text of gpl-2.0.txt:
-------------------------

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
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software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
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    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
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    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
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infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
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Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
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            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.
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You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

------------------------------------------------
python-devel-2.7.5-77.0.1.el7_6.x86_64 

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that PSF's
License Agreement and PSF's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006 Python Software Foundation; All 
Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python alone or in any derivative version 
prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
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DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

BEOPEN.COM LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 2.0
-------------------------------------------

BEOPEN PYTHON OPEN SOURCE LICENSE AGREEMENT VERSION 1

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between BeOpen.com ("BeOpen"), having an
office at 160 Saratoga Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95051, and the
Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using
this software in source or binary form and its associated
documentation ("the Software").

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this BeOpen Python License
Agreement, BeOpen hereby grants Licensee a non-exclusive,
royalty-free, world-wide license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform
and/or display publicly, prepare derivative works, distribute, and
otherwise use the Software alone or in any derivative version,
provided, however, that the BeOpen Python License is retained in the
Software, alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.

3. BeOpen is making the Software available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  BEOPEN MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, BEOPEN MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

4. BEOPEN SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF THE
SOFTWARE FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS
AS A RESULT OF USING, MODIFYING OR DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE, OR ANY
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DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

5. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

6. This License Agreement shall be governed by and interpreted in all
respects by the law of the State of California, excluding conflict of
law provisions.  Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to
create any relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture
between BeOpen and Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant
permission to use BeOpen trademarks or trade names in a trademark
sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or any
third party.  As an exception, the "BeOpen Python" logos available at
http://www.pythonlabs.com/logos.html may be used according to the
permissions granted on that web page.

7. By copying, installing or otherwise using the software, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

CNRI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 1.6.1
---------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Corporation for National
Research Initiatives, having an office at 1895 Preston White Drive,
Reston, VA 20191 ("CNRI"), and the Individual or Organization
("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using Python 1.6.1 software in
source or binary form and its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, CNRI
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python 1.6.1
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that CNRI's
License Agreement and CNRI's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
1995-2001 Corporation for National Research Initiatives; All Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python 1.6.1 alone or in any derivative
version prepared by Licensee.  Alternately, in lieu of CNRI's License
Agreement, Licensee may substitute the following text (omitting the
quotes): "Python 1.6.1 is made available subject to the terms and
conditions in CNRI's License Agreement.  This Agreement together with
Python 1.6.1 may be located on the Internet using the following
unique, persistent identifier (known as a handle): 1895.22/1013.  This
Agreement may also be obtained from a proxy server on the Internet
using the following URL: http://hdl.handle.net/1895.22/1013".

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python 1.6.1 or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python 1.6.1.

778



4. CNRI is making Python 1.6.1 available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  CNRI MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, CNRI MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON 1.6.1 WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. CNRI SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
1.6.1 FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 1.6.1,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. This License Agreement shall be governed by the federal
intellectual property law of the United States, including without
limitation the federal copyright law, and, to the extent such
U.S. federal law does not apply, by the law of the Commonwealth of
Virginia, excluding Virginia's conflict of law provisions.
Notwithstanding the foregoing, with regard to derivative works based
on Python 1.6.1 that incorporate non-separable material that was
previously distributed under the GNU General Public License (GPL), the
law of the Commonwealth of Virginia shall govern this License
Agreement only as to issues arising under or with respect to
Paragraphs 4, 5, and 7 of this License Agreement.  Nothing in this
License Agreement shall be deemed to create any relationship of
agency, partnership, or joint venture between CNRI and Licensee.  This
License Agreement does not grant permission to use CNRI trademarks or
trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote products or
services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By clicking on the "ACCEPT" button where indicated, or by copying,
installing or otherwise using Python 1.6.1, Licensee agrees to be
bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

        ACCEPT

CWI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 0.9.0 THROUGH 1.2
--------------------------------------------------

Copyright (c) 1991 - 1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Amsterdam,
The Netherlands.  All rights reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that
both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
supporting documentation, and that the name of Stichting Mathematisch
Centrum or CWI not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
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distribution of the software without specific, written prior
permission.

STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM BE LIABLE
FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Google Guava 30.1.1

Copyright (C) 2020 The Guava Authors

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

   Apache License Version 2.0
                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
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      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
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      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
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          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
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      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following

784



      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

====================================================================

+--- 4th party: com.google.guava:failureaccess

Copyright (C) 2018 The Guava Authors

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

   < Apache License Version 2.0>
====================================================================

+--- 4th party: com.google.guava:listenablefuture

Copyright (C) 2018 The Guava Authors

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at
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       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

   < Apache License Version 2.0>
====================================================================

+--- 4th party: com.google.code.findbugs:jsr305

The JSR-305 reference implementation (lib/jsr305.jar) is
distributed under the terms of the New BSD license:

  http://www.opensource.org/licenses/bsd-license.php
  
See the JSR-305 home page for more information:

  http://code.google.com/p/jsr-305/

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
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======================================================================
+--- 4th party: jcip-annotations

Copyright (c) 2005, Brian Goetz and Tim Peierls

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

   
======================================================================
+--- 4th party: com.google.errorprone:error_prone_annotations

Copyright 2015 The Error Prone Authors.

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
   
  < Apache License Version 2.0>
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==================================================================
+--- 4th party: com.google.j2objc:j2objc-annotations

Google Inc.
Daniel Connelly

Copyright 2012 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
   
   < Apache License Version 2.0>

=======================================================================
====

+--- 4th party: org.checkerframework:checker-qual

Copyright 2004-present by the Checker Framework developers

MIT License:

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
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FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

=======================================================================
====

+--- 4th party: org.codehaus.mojo:animal-sniffer-annotations

Copyright (c) 2009 codehaus.org.

=======================================================================
====

The Open Information Security Foundation
Suricata 5.0.3

This program is provided to you only under the following license:

     GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
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this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
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running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
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your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
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However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.
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  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
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PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
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Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.
 
=======================================================================
=
.
.
.
------------------------------- Copyright notices 
--------------------------
                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991
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 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the

797



program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
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    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)
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The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
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the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
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to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively

802



convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.
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  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

=======================================================================
=
.
.
.
---------------------------- Fourth-party information 
----------------------
=== IF YOU ARE INCLUDING FOURTH-PARTY DEPENDENCIES IN THIS LT:
=== 
=== For each fourth-party component, provide the copyright notices and
=== license text, clearly identifying to which component they belong.
=== You must include this for all dependencies, whether they are 
bundled
=== or downloaded separately, and whether or not you are using them.
=== For notices or license text that is shared across multiple 
components,
=== you may group the component names together, so that you do not 
need to
=== have multiple copies of the same license text, or indicate the 
license
=== type if the license text is already provided for another 
dependency.
=== For more guidance, see "How do I record fourth-party dependencies?"
=== in the Corporate Architecture Third Party Approval FAQ.
=== 
=== If YOU ARE NOT INCLUDING FOURTH-PARTY DEPENDENCIES IN THIS LT, 
leave
=== this section blank. However, if you are seeking distribution, YOU 
MUST
=== have separate business approvals for each dependency. You may use 
the
=== "Fourth-Party Dependencies" section below to identify those other 
LTs.
=== 
=======================================================================
=

== jansson-2.9-1.el6.x86_64.rpm

Copyright (c) 2009-2020 Petri Lehtinen 
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Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.
.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== hiredis-0.12.1-1.el7.x86_64.rpm

Copyright (c) 2009-2011, Salvatore Sanfilippo 
Copyright (c) 2010-2011, Pieter Noordhuis 

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice,
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
  and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
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* Neither the name of Redis nor the names of its contributors may be 
used
  to endorse or promote products derived from this software without 
specific
  prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE FOR
ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR 
SERVICES;
LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER 
CAUSED AND ON
ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== libmnl

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
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can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.
\u000C
  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
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a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.
\u000C
                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
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prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.
\u000C
  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
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    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.
\u000C
  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
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derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.
\u000C
  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
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this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.
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\u000C
  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.
\u000C
  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
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the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.
\u000C
  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
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of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
\u000C
           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.
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    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  , 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== libnfnetlink

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                          675 Mass Ave, Cambridge, MA 02139, USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.
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  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.
\u000C
            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".
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Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)
\u000C
These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 

818



it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.
\u000C
  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
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except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.
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This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.
\u000C
  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
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MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
\u000C
    Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 19yy  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.
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    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 675 Mass Ave, Cambridge, MA 02139, USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19yy name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General
Public License instead of this License.

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== libnetfilter_queue

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2, June 1991
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 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                          675 Mass Ave, Cambridge, MA 02139, USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
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patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.
\u000C
            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
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    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)
\u000C
These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
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making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.
\u000C
  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to

827



refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.
\u000C
  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
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Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
\u000C
    Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
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the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 19yy  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 675 Mass Ave, Cambridge, MA 02139, USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19yy name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice
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This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General
Public License instead of this License.

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== lz4-1.7.5-1.el6.x86_64.rpm

This repository uses 2 different licenses :
- all files in the `lib` directory use a BSD 2-Clause license
- all other files use a GPLv2 license, unless explicitly stated 
otherwise

Relevant license is reminded at the top of each source file,
and with presence of COPYING or LICENSE file in associated directories.

This model is selected to emphasize that
files in the `lib` directory are designed to be included into 3rd 
party applications,
while all other files, in `programs`, `tests` or `examples`,
receive more limited attention and support for such scenario.

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== libnet-1.1.6-7.el6.x86_64.rpm

Copyright (c) 1998 - 2002 Mike D. Schiffman 
Copyright (c) 2009 - 2013 Sam Roberts 

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
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ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

Igor Sysoev - Nginx 1.20.2

* Copyright (C) 2002-2019 Igor Sysoev
 * Copyright (C) 2011-2019 Nginx, Inc.
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the 
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND 
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE 
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY 
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 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 */
.
.
---------------------------- Fourth-party information 
----------------------
openssl-1.0.2k-24.el7_9.x86_64.rpm / openssl-
devel-1.0.2k-24.el7_9.x86_64.rpm
.
.
  LICENSE ISSUES
  ==============
  The OpenSSL toolkit stays under a double license, i.e. both the 
conditions of
  the OpenSSL License and the original SSLeay license apply to the 
toolkit.
  See below for the actual license texts.
  OpenSSL License
  ---------------
/* ====================================================================
 * Copyright (c) 1998-2019 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
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 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ====================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 */
 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------
/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.
 *
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long 
as
 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
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 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the 
library
 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 *
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
 */
.
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.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
pcre-8.32-17.el7.x86_64.rpm / pcre-devel-8.32-17.el7.x86_64.rpm
.
.
PCRE LICENCE
------------
PCRE is a library of functions to support regular expressions whose 
syntax
and semantics are as close as possible to those of the Perl 5 language.
Release 8 of PCRE is distributed under the terms of the "BSD" licence, 
as
specified below. The documentation for PCRE, supplied in the "doc"
directory, is distributed under the same terms as the software itself. 
The data
in the testdata directory is not copyrighted and is in the public 
domain.
The basic library functions are written in C and are freestanding. Also
included in the distribution is a set of C++ wrapper functions, and a
just-in-time compiler that can be used to optimize pattern matching. 
These
are both optional features that can be omitted when the library is 
built.
THE BASIC LIBRARY FUNCTIONS
---------------------------
Written by:       Philip Hazel
Email local part: ph10
Email domain:     cam.ac.uk
University of Cambridge Computing Service,
Cambridge, England.
Copyright (c) 1997-2020 University of Cambridge
All rights reserved.
PCRE JUST-IN-TIME COMPILATION SUPPORT
-------------------------------------
Written by:       Zoltan Herczeg
Email local part: hzmester
Email domain:     freemail.hu
Copyright(c) 2010-2020 Zoltan Herczeg
All rights reserved.
STACK-LESS JUST-IN-TIME COMPILER
--------------------------------
Written by:       Zoltan Herczeg
Email local part: hzmester
Email domain:     freemail.hu
Copyright(c) 2009-2020 Zoltan Herczeg
All rights reserved.
THE C++ WRAPPER FUNCTIONS
-------------------------
Contributed by:   Google Inc.
Copyright (c) 2007-2012, Google Inc.
All rights reserved.
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THE "BSD" LICENCE
-----------------
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:
    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
      this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
      documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
    * Neither the name of the University of Cambridge nor the name of 
Google
      Inc. nor the names of their contributors may be used to endorse 
or
      promote products derived from this software without specific 
prior
      written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
.
.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
zlib-1.2.7-19.el7_9.x86_64.rpm / zlib-devel-1.2.7-19.el7_9.x86_64.rpm
.
.
/* zlib.h -- interface of the 'zlib' general purpose compression 
library
  version 1.2.11, January 15th, 2017
  Copyright (C) 1995-2017 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler
  This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied
  warranty.  In no event will the authors be held liable for any 
damages
  arising from the use of this software.
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  Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose,
  including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute 
it
  freely, subject to the following restrictions:
  1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must 
not
     claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this 
software
     in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation 
would be
     appreciated but is not required.
  2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must 
not be
     misrepresented as being the original software.
  3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
distribution.
  Jean-loup Gailly        Mark Adler
  jloup@gzip.org          madler@alumni.caltech.edu
  The data format used by the zlib library is described by RFCs 
(Request for
  Comments) 1950 to 1952 in the files http://tools.ietf.org/html/
rfc1950
  (zlib format), rfc1951 (deflate format) and rfc1952 (gzip format).
*/
.____________
* Copyright (c) 1990 - 1994, Julianne Frances Haugh
 * Copyright (c) 1996 - 2000, Marek Michałkiewicz
 * Copyright (c) 2000 - 2006, Tomasz Kłoczko
 * Copyright (c) 2007 - 2011, Nicolas François
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. The name of the copyright holders or contributors may not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    specific prior written permission.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
 * ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
 * LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS 
FOR A
 * PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
 * HOLDERS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
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INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
 * LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF 
USE,
 * DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON 
ANY
 * THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
 * (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE 
USE
 * OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 */
 .
 .
 --------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
systemd-219-78.0.7.el7_9.5.x86_64.rpm
.
.
                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999
 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]
                            Preamble
  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.
  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.
  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.
  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.
  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
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you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.
  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.
  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.
  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.
  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.
  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.
  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.
  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.
  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
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operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.
  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.
  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.
                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".
  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.
  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)
  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.
  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.
  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.
  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
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of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:
    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.
    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.
    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.
    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)
These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.
Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.
In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.
  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.
  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.
  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.
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  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.
  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.
  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.
  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.
  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.
  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)
  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.
  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.
  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:
    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
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    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)
    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.
    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.
    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.
    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.
  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.
  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.
  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:
    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.
    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.
  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
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the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.
  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.
  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.
  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.
If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.
It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.
This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.
  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
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original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.
  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.
Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.
  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.
                            NO WARRANTY
  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.
                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries
  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
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of the
ordinary General Public License).
  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.
    
    Copyright (C) 
    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.
    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.
    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA
Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.
You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:
  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.
  , 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice
That's all there is to it!
.
.
== Copyright Notices
.
.
Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files
(the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction,
including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge,
publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software,
and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so,
subject to the following conditions:
The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS
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BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN
CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE
SOFTWARE.

Oracle Exadata OCI Cloud at Customer 21.3.1.0.0

Required notices for open source or other separately licensed software products or
components distributed in Exadata Cloud@Customer are identified in the following
licensing information. Additional notices and/or licenses may be found in the included
documentation or readme files of the individual third party software.

Codehaus - Jettison 1.4.1

Copyright 2006 Envoi Solutions LLC

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
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      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
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limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
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      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 

851



trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.
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      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "{}"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright 2019 Apache Foundation

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

The Squid Software Foundation squid 3.5.20-17

SQUID Web Proxy Cache                        http://www.squid-
cache.org/
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

Copyright (C) 1996-2019 The Squid Software Foundation and contributors

Squid software is distributed under GPLv2+ license and includes 
contributions from numerous individuals and organizations.
Please see the COPYING and CONTRIBUTORS files for details.

For support, please use the following resources:

    * General help and support:  squid-users@lists.squid-cache.org
    * Public bug reports:        http://bugs.squid-cache.org/
    * Security bug reports:      squid-bugs@lists.squid-cache.org
    * Development discussions:   squid-dev@lists.squid-cache.org

For mailing list subscription instructions, project maintainers contact
information, commercial services, and many other support details, 
please
visit http://www.squid-cache.org/Support/
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This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
(at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
along with this program. If not, see http://www.gnu.org/licenses/.

----------------------------------------------------------------
perl-DBI-1.627-4  ---- Fourth Party License

COPYRIGHT

The DBI module is Copyright (c) 1994-2012 Tim Bunce. Ireland. All 
rights reserved.

You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public 
License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl 5.10.0 
README file.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------------
libecap-1.0.0-1 - Fourth Party license

Copyright 2008 The Measurement Factory.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

   1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
   this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

   2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE MEASUREMENT FACTORY ``AS IS'' AND ANY 
EXPRESS
OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO
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EVENT SHALL THE MEASUREMENT FACTORY OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
DIRECT,
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
(INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS 
OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY
OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS 
SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------
squid-migration-script  - Fourth Party License

# Copyright (C) 2016 Red Hat, Inc.
#
# This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
# it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
# he Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
# (at your option) any later version.
#
# This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
# but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
# MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the
# GNU General Public License for more details.
#
# You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
# with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.,
# 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.
#
# Authors: Lubos Uhliarik 

The Apache Software Foundation log4j-core
2.16.0

org.apache.logging.log4j log4j-core

COPYRIGHT:
Apache Log4j
Copyright 1999-2021 Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

ResolverUtil.java
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Copyright 2005-2006 Tim Fennell

Dumbster SMTP test server
Copyright 2004 Jason Paul Kitchen

TypeUtil.java
Copyright 2002-2012 Ramnivas Laddad, Juergen Hoeller, Chris Beams

picocli (http://picocli.info)
Copyright 2017 Remko Popma

LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                          Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

856



      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
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      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
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          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
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License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright 1999-2005 The Apache Software Foundation

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
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implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

--------------------------------

The Apache Software Foundation log4j-core
2.17.1

org.apache.logging.log4j log4j-core

COPYRIGHT:
Apache Log4j
Copyright 1999-2021 Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

ResolverUtil.java
Copyright 2005-2006 Tim Fennell

Dumbster SMTP test server
Copyright 2004 Jason Paul Kitchen

TypeUtil.java
Copyright 2002-2012 Ramnivas Laddad, Juergen Hoeller, Chris Beams

picocli (http://picocli.info)
Copyright 2017 Remko Popma

LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                          Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.
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      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
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      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:
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      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
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      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
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   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright 1999-2005 The Apache Software Foundation

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

--------------------------------

The Apache Software Foundation log4j-api 2.17.1

org.apache.logging.log4j log4j-api

COPYRIGHT:
Apache Log4j
Copyright 1999-2021 Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

ResolverUtil.java
Copyright 2005-2006 Tim Fennell

Dumbster SMTP test server
Copyright 2004 Jason Paul Kitchen

TypeUtil.java
Copyright 2002-2012 Ramnivas Laddad, Juergen Hoeller, Chris Beams
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picocli (http://picocli.info)
Copyright 2017 Remko Popma

LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                          Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
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the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
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      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
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          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
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      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright 1999-2005 The Apache Software Foundation

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.
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perl-JSON 4.02

Copyright 2005-2013 by Makamaka Hannyaharamitu

This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify 
it under the same terms as Perl itself.

Perl Licensing

    Perl5 is Copyright (C) 1993-2005, by Larry Wall and others.

    It is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it 
under the terms of either:

    a) the GNU General Public License as published by the Free 
Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option) any later 
version, or

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
             Version 1, February 1989

 Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307, USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                Preamble

  The license agreements of most software companies try to keep users
at the mercy of those companies.  By contrast, our General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  The
General Public License applies to the Free Software Foundation's
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it.
You can use it for your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Specifically, the General Public License is designed to make
sure that you have the freedom to give away or sell copies of free
software, that you receive source code or can get it if you want it,
that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free
programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of a such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
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you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must tell them their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.
\u000C
            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any program or other work which
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be
distributed under the terms of this General Public License.  The
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based
on the Program" means either the Program or any work containing the
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications.  
Each
licensee is addressed as "you".

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously 
and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and
disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this
General Public License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any
other recipients of the Program a copy of this General Public License
along with the Program.  You may charge a fee for the physical act of
transferring a copy.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion 
of
it, and copy and distribute such modifications under the terms of 
Paragraph
1 above, provided that you also do the following:

    a) cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that
    you changed the files and the date of any change; and

    b) cause the whole of any work that you distribute or publish, that
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    in whole or in part contains the Program or any part thereof, 
either
    with or without modifications, to be licensed at no charge to all
    third parties under the terms of this General Public License 
(except
    that you may choose to grant warranty protection to some or all
    third parties, at your option).

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when
    run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive 
use
    in the simplest and most usual way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this General
    Public License.

    d) You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a
    copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in
    exchange for a fee.

Mere aggregation of another independent work with the Program (or its
derivative) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not 
bring
the other work under the scope of these terms.
\u000C
  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a portion or 
derivative of
it, under Paragraph 2) in object code or executable form under the 
terms of
Paragraphs 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,

    b) accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party free (except for a nominal charge
    for the cost of distribution) a complete machine-readable copy of 
the
    corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,

    c) accompany it with the information you received as to where the
    corresponding source code may be obtained.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form alone.)

Source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making
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modifications to it.  For an executable file, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains; but, as a special
exception, it need not include source code for modules which are 
standard
libraries that accompany the operating system on which the executable
file runs, or for standard header files or definitions files that
accompany that operating system.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or transfer the
Program except as expressly provided under this General Public License.
Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or 
transfer
the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights to 
use
the Program under this License.  However, parties who have received
copies, or rights to use copies, from you under this General Public
License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties
remain in full compliance.

  5. By copying, distributing or modifying the Program (or any work 
based
on the Program) you indicate your acceptance of this license to do so,
and all its terms and conditions.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original
licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these
terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further restrictions on 
the
recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
\u000C
  7. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of the license which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
the license, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.
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  8. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  9. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  10. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
\u000C
    Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to humanity, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these
terms.
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  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest 
to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 19yy  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option)
    any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation,
    Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307, USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19xx name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show
c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your
program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  program `Gnomovision' (a program to direct compilers to make passes
  at assemblers) written by James Hacker.
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  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

    b) the "Artistic License".

The "Artistic License"

                Preamble

The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a
Package may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some
semblance of artistic control over the development of the package,
while giving the users of the package the right to use and distribute
the Package in a more-or-less customary fashion, plus the right to make
reasonable modifications.

Definitions:

    "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the
    Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files
    created through textual modification.

    "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been
    modified, or has been modified in accordance with the wishes
    of the Copyright Holder as specified below.

    "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or
    copyrights for the package.

    "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing
    this Package.

    "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the
    basis of media cost, duplication charges, time of people involved,
    and so on.  (You will not be required to justify it to the
    Copyright Holder, but only to the computing community at large
    as a market that must bear the fee.)

    "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item
    itself, though there may be fees involved in handling the item.
    It also means that recipients of the item may redistribute it
    under the same conditions they received it.

1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that you
duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.

2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other modifications
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derived from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder.  A Package
modified in such a way shall still be considered the Standard Version.

3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided
that you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how and
when you changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of 
the
following:

    a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make 
them
    Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to Usenet 
or
    an equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major 
archive
    site such as uunet.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder to 
include
    your modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.

    b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or 
organization.

    c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not conflict
    with standard executables, which must also be provided, and provide
    a separate manual page for each non-standard executable that 
clearly
    documents how it differs from the Standard Version.

    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or
executable form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:

    a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library 
files,
    together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) on 
where
    to get the Standard Version.

    b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of
    the Package with your modifications.

    c) give non-standard executables non-standard names, and clearly
    document the differences in manual pages (or equivalent), together
    with instructions on where to get the Standard Version.

    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of this
Package.  You may charge any fee you choose for support of this
Package.  You may not charge a fee for this Package itself.  However,
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you may distribute this Package in aggregate with other (possibly
commercial) programs as part of a larger (possibly commercial) software
distribution provided that you do not advertise this Package as a
product of your own.  You may embed this Package's interpreter within
an executable of yours (by linking); this shall be construed as a mere
form of aggregation, provided that the complete Standard Version of the
interpreter is so embedded.

6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as
output from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall
under the copyright of this Package, but belong to whoever generated
them, and may be sold commercially, and may be aggregated with this
Package.  If such scripts or library files are aggregated with this
Package via the so-called "undump" or "unexec" methods of producing a
binary executable image, then distribution of such an image shall
neither be construed as a distribution of this Package nor shall it
fall under the restrictions of Paragraphs 3 and 4, provided that you do
not represent such an executable image as a Standard Version of this
Package.

7. C subroutines (or comparably compiled subroutines in other
languages) supplied by you and linked into this Package in order to
emulate subroutines and variables of the language defined by this
Package shall not be considered part of this Package, but are the
equivalent of input as in Paragraph 6, provided these subroutines do
not change the language in any way that would cause it to fail the
regression tests for the language.

8. Aggregation of this Package with a commercial distribution is always
permitted provided that the use of this Package is embedded; that is,
when no overt attempt is made to make this Package's interfaces visible
to the end user of the commercial distribution.  Such use shall not be
construed as a distribution of this Package.

9. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

10. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

                The End

        For those of you that choose to use the GNU General Public 
License, my interpretation of the GNU General Public License is that 
no Perl script falls under the terms of the GPL unless you explicitly 
put said script under the terms of the GPL yourself.

        Furthermore, any object code linked with perl does not 
automatically fall under the terms of the GPL, provided such object 
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code only adds definitions of subroutines and variables, and does not 
otherwise impair the resulting interpreter from executing any standard 
Perl script. I consider linking in C subroutines in this manner to be 
the moral equivalent of defining subroutines in the Perl language 
itself. You may sell such an object file as proprietary provided that 
you provide or offer to provide the Perl source, as specified by the 
GNU General Public License. (This is merely an alternate way of 
specifying input to the program.) You may also sell a binary produced 
by the dumping of a running Perl script that belongs to you, provided 
that you provide or offer to provide the Perl source as specified by 
the GPL. (The fact that a Perl interpreter and your code are in the 
same binary file is, in this case, a form of mere aggregation.)

        This is my interpretation of the GPL. If you still have 
concerns or difficulties understanding my intent, feel free to contact 
me. Of course, the Artistic License spells all this out for your 
protection, so you may prefer to use that.
        -- Larry Wall

Project Lombok - Lombok 1.18.12

Copyright (C) 2009-2015 The Project Lombok Authors.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
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IN
THE SOFTWARE.

Igor Sysoev - Nginx 1.18.0-1

From http://nginx.org/LICENSE

/* 
 * Copyright (C) 2002-2020 Igor Sysoev
 * Copyright (C) 2011-2020 Nginx, Inc.
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 */
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Apache - HttpComponents HttpClient 4.5.13

Notice file:
Apache HttpComponents Client
Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
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provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
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or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:

You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License. 

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
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MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

=======================================================================
==

This project includes Public Suffix List copied from
<https://publicsuffix.org/list/effective_tld_names.dat>
licensed under the terms of the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0

Full license text: <http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/>

Mozilla Public License Version 2.0
==================================

1. Definitions
--------------

1.1. "Contributor"
    means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to
    the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"
    means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used
    by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.
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1.3. "Contribution"
    means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"
    means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
    the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code
    Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case
    including portions thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
    means

    (a) that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described
        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

    (b) that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the
        terms of a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"
    means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"
    means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in
    a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"
    means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"
    means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible,
    whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and
    all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"
    means any of the following:

    (a) any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered
        Software; or

    (b) any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered
        Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor
    means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
    process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
    Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
    License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having
    made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
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    Contributor Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"
    means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU
    Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General
    Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those
    licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"
    means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")
    means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this
    License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that
    controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. 
For
    purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct
    or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity,
    whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than
    fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial
    ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
--------------------------------

2.1. Grants

Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
non-exclusive license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark)
    Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available,
    modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
    Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, 
or
    as part of a Larger Work; and

(b) under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer
    for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
    Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution
become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first
distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted 
under
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this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the
distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a
Contributor:

(a) for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software;
    or

(b) for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's
    modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its
    Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
    Version); or

(c) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of
    its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with
the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to
distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License 
(if
permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights
to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted
in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
-------------------

3.1. Distribution of Source Form
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All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any
Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be under
the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source
Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not
attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source Code
Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

(a) such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code
    Form, as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients 
of
    the Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code
    Form by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more
    than the cost of distribution to the recipient; and

(b) You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
    License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the
    license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter
    the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice,
provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License for
the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered
Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and 
the
Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software
under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of
the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered
Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
(including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty,
or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of
the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to
the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support,
indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered
Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on
behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any
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such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered 
by
You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any
liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to any
jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
---------------------------------------------------

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this
License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to
statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with
the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b)
describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description 
must
be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the Covered
Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute
or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a
recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination
--------------

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate automatically
if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become
compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a particular
Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such
Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on 
an
ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the
non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have
come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular
Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor
notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is 
the
first time You have received notice of non-compliance with this License
from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after
Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version
directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted to
You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under Section
2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all
end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) 
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which
have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this 
License
prior to termination shall survive termination.

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  6. Disclaimer of Warranty                                           
*
*  -------------------------                                           
*
*                                                                      
*
*  Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is"       
*
*  basis, without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or  
*
*  statutory, including, without limitation, warranties that the       
*
*  Covered Software is free of defects, merchantable, fit for a        
*
*  particular purpose or non-infringing. The entire risk as to the     
*
*  quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You.        
*
*  Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You     
*
*  (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing,   
*
*  repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an   
*
*  essential part of this License. No use of any Covered Software is   
*
*  authorized under this License except under this disclaimer.         
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  7. Limitation of Liability                                          
*
*  --------------------------                                          
*
*                                                                      
*
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*  Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort      
*
*  (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any           
*
*  Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as          
*
*  permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect,         
*
*  special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character      
*
*  including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of    
*
*  goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any    
*
*  and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party      
*
*  shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This   
*
*  limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or   
*
*  personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the       
*
*  extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some               
*
*  jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of           
*
*  incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and          
*
*  limitation may not apply to You.                                    
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

8. Litigation
-------------

Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the
courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal
place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions.
Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring
cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
----------------

This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides
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that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter
shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
---------------------------

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or
publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given a
distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version
of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the license
steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to
create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove
any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that
such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With
Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the
notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
-------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public
  License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this
  file, You can obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular
file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE
file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look
for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice
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---------------------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as
  defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

--------------------4th party 
dependencies-----------------------------------

Apache HttpComponents Core
From the Notice File:
    Apache HttpComponents Core
    Copyright 2005-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

    This product includes software developed at
    The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
License File: 
    Apache License Version 2.0

Apache Commons Logging
From the Notice File:
    Apache Commons Logging
    Copyright 2003-2014 The Apache Software Foundation

    This product includes software developed at
    The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
License File: 
    Apache License Version 2.0

Apache Commons Codec
From the Notice File:
    Apache Commons Codec
    Copyright 2002-2017 The Apache Software Foundation

    This product includes software developed at
    The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

    src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
    contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
    Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

    
=======================================================================
========

    The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has 
been translated
    from the original php source code available at http://
stevemorse.org/phoneticinfo.htm
    with permission from the original authors.
    Original source copyright:
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    Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.
License File: 
    Apache License Version 2.0

Bouncy Castle Crypto API 1.0.2.1 (FIPS)

Copyright (c) 2000 - 2019 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc. 
(https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software Foundation Commons Lang
3.12.0

NOTICE:
Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
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   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
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      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
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      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.
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   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
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      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and 
limitations under the License.

Eclipse Foundation Eclipse jersey-container-
servlet-core 2.34

jersey-container-servlet-core: 2.34
* License:
    * Eclipse Public License v. 2.0
    * The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991 with 
CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
* Copyright (c) 2012, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates.

 # Eclipse Public License - v 2.0
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        THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS 
ECLIPSE
        PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR 
DISTRIBUTION
        OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS 
AGREEMENT.

    1. DEFINITIONS

    "Contribution" means:

      a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
         Distributed under this Agreement, and

      b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
         i) changes to the Program, and
         ii) additions to the Program;
      where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from
      and are Distributed by that particular Contributor. A 
Contribution
      "originates" from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by
      such Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor's 
behalf.
      Contributions do not include changes or additions to the Program 
that
      are not Modified Works.

    "Contributor" means any person or entity that Distributes the 
Program.

    "Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which
    are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution 
alone
    or when combined with the Program.

    "Program" means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with 
this
    Agreement.

    "Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this 
Agreement
    or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

    "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or 
other
    form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for which 
the
    editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
    represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship.
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    "Modified Works" shall mean any work in Source Code or other form 
that
    results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
    contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any 
new file
    in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program. 
Modified
    Works shall not include works that contain only declarations,
    interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of the Program 
solely
    in each case in order to link to, bind by name, or subclass the 
Program
    or Modified Works thereof.

    "Distribute" means the acts of a) distributing or b) making 
available
    in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

    "Source Code" means the form of a Program preferred for making
    modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
    documentation source, and configuration files.

    "Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License,
    Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
    exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
    Contributor.

    2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

      a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby
      grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free 
copyright
      license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display,
      publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the Contribution of 
such
      Contributor, if any, and such Derivative Works.

      b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby
      grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent
      license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell,
      import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such 
Contributor,
      if any, in Source Code or other form. This patent license shall
      apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, 
at
      the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such 
addition
      of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the
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      Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other
      combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se 
is
      licensed hereunder.

      c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants 
the
      licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are
      provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe 
the
      patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity.
      Each Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims
      brought by any other entity based on infringement of intellectual
      property rights or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the
      rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby
      assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual
      property rights needed, if any. For example, if a third party
      patent license is required to allow Recipient to Distribute the
      Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license
      before distributing the Program.

      d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has
      sufficient copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant
      the copyright license set forth in this Agreement.

      e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary License, no
      Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient (other than
      those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of such 
Recipient's
      receipt of the Program under the terms of a Secondary License
      (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

    3. REQUIREMENTS

    3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

      a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
      accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
      the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
      is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
      obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium 
customarily
      used for software exchange; and

      b) the Contributor may Distribute the Program under a license
      different than this Agreement, provided that such license:
         i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all other Contributors 
all
         warranties and conditions, express and implied, including
         warranties or conditions of title and non-infringement, and
         implied warranties or conditions of merchantability and 
fitness
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         for a particular purpose;

         ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other Contributors 
all
         liability for damages, including direct, indirect, special,
         incidental and consequential damages, such as lost profits;

         iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights
         in the Source Code under section 3.2; and

         iv) requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any
         party to be under a license that satisfies the requirements
         of this section 3.

    3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

      a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
      Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
      files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the 
initial
      Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice described in
      Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be made 
available
      under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and

      b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of
      the Program.

    3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
    trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations
    of liability ("notices") contained within the Program from any 
copy of
    the Program which they Distribute, provided that Contributors may 
add
    their own appropriate notices.

    4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

    Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities
    with respect to end users, business partners and the like. While 
this
    license is intended to facilitate the commercial use of the 
Program,
    the Contributor who includes the Program in a commercial product
    offering should do so in a manner which does not create potential
    liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a Contributor 
includes
    the Program in a commercial product offering, such Contributor
    ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and indemnify 
every

905



    other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any losses,
    damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, 
lawsuits
    and other legal actions brought by a third party against the 
Indemnified
    Contributor to the extent caused by the acts or omissions of such
    Commercial Contributor in connection with its distribution of the 
Program
    in a commercial product offering. The obligations in this section 
do not
    apply to any claims or Losses relating to any actual or alleged
    intellectual property infringement. In order to qualify, an 
Indemnified
    Contributor must: a) promptly notify the Commercial Contributor in
    writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial Contributor to 
control,
    and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense and 
any
    related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
    participate in any such claim at its own expense.

    For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a 
commercial
    product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
    Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
    claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those 
performance
    claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's 
responsibility
    alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to
    defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance
    claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other 
Contributor to
    pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor must pay
    those damages.

    5. NO WARRANTY

    EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
    PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS"
    BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
    IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF
    TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
    PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the
    appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes 
all
    risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement,
    including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors,
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    compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, 
programs
    or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.

    6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

    EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
    PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
    SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL,
    EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION 
LOST
    PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
    CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHERWISE)
    ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM 
OR THE
    EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
    POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

    7. GENERAL

    If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable 
under
    applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability 
of
    the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
    action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to 
the
    minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and 
enforceable.

    If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
    (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging 
that the
    Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software
    or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's
    rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date 
such
    litigation is filed.

    All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
    fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of 
this
    Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
    time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
    rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease 
use
    and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
    However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any 

907



licenses
    granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.

    Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this 
Agreement,
    but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted 
and
    may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
    reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
    this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
    Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse 
Foundation
    is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may 
assign the
    responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable 
separate
    entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing
    version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be
    Distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it 
was
    received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
    Contributor may elect to Distribute the Program (including its
    Contributions) under the new version.

    Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, 
Recipient
    receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
    Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by 
implication,
    estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly 
granted
    under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement is 
intended
    to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor or 
Recipient.
    No third-party beneficiary rights are created under this Agreement.

    Exhibit A - Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

    "This Source Code may also be made available under the following
    Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set 
forth
    in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied: {name 
license(s),
    version(s), and exceptions or additional permissions here}."

      Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this 
Exhibit A
      is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary 
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Licenses.

      If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a 
particular
      file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a 
LICENSE
      file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely 
to
      look for such a notice.

      You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

---

=======================================================================
==============

The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor
Boston, MA 02110-1335
USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to
share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is
intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--
to
make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public
License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and
to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free
Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General
Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price.
Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the
freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this
service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone
to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These
restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
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For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you 
have.
You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code.
And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents.
We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will
individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program
proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent 
must
be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a
notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under
the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers
to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means
either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is
to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either
verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language.
(Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term
"modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running
the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is
covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program
(independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that
is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously
and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice
and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to
this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other
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recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of
it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided
that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part
    thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties
    under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
License.
    (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not
    normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program
    is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and
can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on
the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this
License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire
whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a
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storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the
scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 
1
    and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost
    of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer 
to
    distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed
    only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the
    program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in
    accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control
compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special
exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that 
is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the
executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access
to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to 
copy
the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the 
source
code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source
along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise
to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will
automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
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parties
who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will
not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in
full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all
its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the
Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions
on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not
responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute
so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and
any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not
distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would
not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who
receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way 
you
could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely 
from
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented
by public license practices. Many people have made generous
contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that
system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up 
to

913



the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute
software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that 
choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be
a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may
add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those
countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries
not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the
limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version
number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by 
the
Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE
ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH
YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL
NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
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AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR
DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM
(INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED
INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF
THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR
OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.
    Copyright (C) 

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but
    WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU
    General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1335 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type
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    `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to 
redistribute
    it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands
you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they
could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

    Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
    program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by
    James Hacker.

    signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989
    Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program
into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications
with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library
General Public License instead of this License.

# CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.

=======================================================================
==============
Eclipse Distribution License - v 1.0

Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.

All rights reserved.
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Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, 
this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

=======================================================================
==============

#------------------------Fourth-party 
Dependencies#-------------------------
org.glassfish.hk2.external » jakarta.inject 2.6.1
* License: Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 (http://www.eclipse.org/legal/
epl-2.0.)
* Copyright (c) 2013, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates.

jakarta.persistence » jakarta.persistence-api 2.2.3
* License:
      * Eclipse Distribution License - v 1.0 (http://
www.eclipse.org/org/documents/edl-v10.php)
      * Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 (http://www.eclipse.org/legal/
epl-2.0.)
* Copyright (c) 2008, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

jakarta.servlet » jakarta.servlet-api 4.0.3
* License: Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 (http://www.eclipse.org/legal/
epl-2.0.)
* Copyright (c) 2017, 2020 Oracle and/or its affiliates and others.
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Eclipse Foundation Eclipse jersey-media-multipart
2.34

jersey-media-multipart: 2.34
* License:
    * Eclipse Public License v. 2.0
    * The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991 with 
CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
* Copyright (c) 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates.
# Eclipse Public License - v 2.0
        THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS 
ECLIPSE
        PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR 
DISTRIBUTION
        OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS 
AGREEMENT.
    1. DEFINITIONS
    "Contribution" means:
      a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
         Distributed under this Agreement, and
      b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
         i) changes to the Program, and
         ii) additions to the Program;
      where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from
      and are Distributed by that particular Contributor. A 
Contribution
      "originates" from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by
      such Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor's 
behalf.
      Contributions do not include changes or additions to the Program 
that
      are not Modified Works.
    "Contributor" means any person or entity that Distributes the 
Program.
    "Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which
    are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution 
alone
    or when combined with the Program.
    "Program" means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with 
this
    Agreement.
    "Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this 
Agreement
    or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.
    "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or 
other
    form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for which 
the
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    editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
    represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship.
    "Modified Works" shall mean any work in Source Code or other form 
that
    results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
    contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any 
new file
    in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program. 
Modified
    Works shall not include works that contain only declarations,
    interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of the Program 
solely
    in each case in order to link to, bind by name, or subclass the 
Program
    or Modified Works thereof.
    "Distribute" means the acts of a) distributing or b) making 
available
    in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.
    "Source Code" means the form of a Program preferred for making
    modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
    documentation source, and configuration files.
    "Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License,
    Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
    exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
    Contributor.
    2. GRANT OF RIGHTS
      a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby
      grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free 
copyright
      license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display,
      publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the Contribution of 
such
      Contributor, if any, and such Derivative Works.
      b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby
      grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent
      license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell,
      import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such 
Contributor,
      if any, in Source Code or other form. This patent license shall
      apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, 
at
      the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such 
addition
      of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the
      Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other
      combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se 
is
      licensed hereunder.

919



      c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants 
the
      licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are
      provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe 
the
      patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity.
      Each Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims
      brought by any other entity based on infringement of intellectual
      property rights or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the
      rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby
      assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual
      property rights needed, if any. For example, if a third party
      patent license is required to allow Recipient to Distribute the
      Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license
      before distributing the Program.
      d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has
      sufficient copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant
      the copyright license set forth in this Agreement.
      e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary License, no
      Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient (other than
      those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of such 
Recipient's
      receipt of the Program under the terms of a Secondary License
      (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).
    3. REQUIREMENTS
    3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:
      a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
      accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
      the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
      is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
      obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium 
customarily
      used for software exchange; and
      b) the Contributor may Distribute the Program under a license
      different than this Agreement, provided that such license:
         i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all other Contributors 
all
         warranties and conditions, express and implied, including
         warranties or conditions of title and non-infringement, and
         implied warranties or conditions of merchantability and 
fitness
         for a particular purpose;
         ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other Contributors 
all
         liability for damages, including direct, indirect, special,
         incidental and consequential damages, such as lost profits;
         iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights
         in the Source Code under section 3.2; and
         iv) requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any
         party to be under a license that satisfies the requirements
         of this section 3.
    3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:
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      a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
      Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
      files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the 
initial
      Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice described in
      Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be made 
available
      under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and
      b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of
      the Program.
    3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
    trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations
    of liability ("notices") contained within the Program from any 
copy of
    the Program which they Distribute, provided that Contributors may 
add
    their own appropriate notices.
    4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION
    Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities
    with respect to end users, business partners and the like. While 
this
    license is intended to facilitate the commercial use of the 
Program,
    the Contributor who includes the Program in a commercial product
    offering should do so in a manner which does not create potential
    liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a Contributor 
includes
    the Program in a commercial product offering, such Contributor
    ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and indemnify 
every
    other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any losses,
    damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, 
lawsuits
    and other legal actions brought by a third party against the 
Indemnified
    Contributor to the extent caused by the acts or omissions of such
    Commercial Contributor in connection with its distribution of the 
Program
    in a commercial product offering. The obligations in this section 
do not
    apply to any claims or Losses relating to any actual or alleged
    intellectual property infringement. In order to qualify, an 
Indemnified
    Contributor must: a) promptly notify the Commercial Contributor in
    writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial Contributor to 
control,
    and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense and 
any
    related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
    participate in any such claim at its own expense.
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    For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a 
commercial
    product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
    Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
    claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those 
performance
    claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's 
responsibility
    alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to
    defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance
    claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other 
Contributor to
    pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor must pay
    those damages.
    5. NO WARRANTY
    EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
    PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS"
    BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
    IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF
    TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
    PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the
    appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes 
all
    risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement,
    including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors,
    compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, 
programs
    or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.
    6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY
    EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
    PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
    SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL,
    EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION 
LOST
    PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
    CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHERWISE)
    ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM 
OR THE
    EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
    POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
    7. GENERAL
    If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable 
under
    applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability 
of
    the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
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    action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to 
the
    minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and 
enforceable.
    If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
    (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging 
that the
    Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software
    or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's
    rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date 
such
    litigation is filed.
    All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
    fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of 
this
    Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
    time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
    rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease 
use
    and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
    However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any 
licenses
    granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.
    Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this 
Agreement,
    but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted 
and
    may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
    reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
    this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
    Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse 
Foundation
    is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may 
assign the
    responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable 
separate
    entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing
    version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be
    Distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it 
was
    received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
    Contributor may elect to Distribute the Program (including its
    Contributions) under the new version.
    Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, 
Recipient
    receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
    Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by 
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implication,
    estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly 
granted
    under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement is 
intended
    to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor or 
Recipient.
    No third-party beneficiary rights are created under this Agreement.
    Exhibit A - Form of Secondary Licenses Notice
    "This Source Code may also be made available under the following 
    Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set 
forth 
    in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied: {name 
license(s),
    version(s), and exceptions or additional permissions here}."
      Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this 
Exhibit A
      is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary 
Licenses.
      If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a 
particular
      file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a 
LICENSE
      file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely 
to
      look for such a notice.
      You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.
---
##    The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991
    Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor
    Boston, MA 02110-1335
    USA
    Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
    of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
    Preamble
    The licenses for most software are designed to take away your 
freedom to
    share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is
    intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free 
software--to
    make sure the software is free for all its users. This General 
Public
    License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software 
and
    to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other 
Free
    Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General
    Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.
    When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not 
price.
    Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you 
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have the
    freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this
    service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it 
if you
    want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in 
new
    free programs; and that you know you can do these things.
    To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid 
anyone
    to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. 
These
    restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
    distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
    For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether 
gratis
    or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you 
have.
    You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source 
code.
    And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.
    We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
    (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to 
copy,
    distribute and/or modify the software.
    Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make 
certain
    that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
    software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed 
on, we
    want its recipients to know that what they have is not the 
original, so
    that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the 
original
    authors' reputations.
    Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software 
patents.
    We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program 
will
    individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program
    proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any 
patent must
    be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.
    The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
    modification follow.
    TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
    0. This License applies to any program or other work which 
contains a
    notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under
    the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, 
refers
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    to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" 
means
    either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: 
that is
    to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either
    verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another 
language.
    (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the 
term
    "modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".
    Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are 
not
    covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of 
running
    the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is
    covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program
    (independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether 
that
    is true depends on what the Program does.
    1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source
    code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you 
conspicuously
    and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright 
notice
    and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer 
to
    this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other
    recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.
    You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, 
and
    you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a 
fee.
    2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any 
portion of
    it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and 
distribute
    such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, 
provided
    that you also meet all of these conditions:
        a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
        stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
        b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, 
that in
        whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or 
any part
        thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties
        under the terms of this License.
        c) If the modified program normally reads commands 
interactively
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        when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
        interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display 
an
        announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a 
notice
        that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
        warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under 
these
        conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
License.
        (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not
        normally print such an announcement, your work based on the 
Program
        is not required to print an announcement.)
    These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If
    identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the 
Program, and
    can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
    themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
    sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you
    distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work 
based on
    the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of 
this
    License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire
    whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.
    Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or 
contest
    your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is 
to
    exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
    collective works based on the Program.
    In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the 
Program
    with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume 
of a
    storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under 
the
    scope of this License.
    3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
    under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms 
of
    Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:
        a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-
readable
        source code, which must be distributed under the terms of 
Sections 1
        and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,
        b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
        years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your 
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cost
        of physically performing source distribution, a complete
        machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
        distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a 
medium
        customarily used for software interchange; or,
        c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the 
offer to
        distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is 
allowed
        only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received 
the
        program in object code or executable form with such an offer, 
in
        accord with Subsection b above.)
    The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
    making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete 
source code
    means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
    associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to 
control
    compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a 
special
    exception, the source code distributed need not include anything 
that is
    normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the 
major
    components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
    which the executable runs, unless that component itself 
accompanies the
    executable.
    If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering 
access
    to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access 
to copy
    the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the 
source
    code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the 
source
    along with the object code.
    4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
    except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt 
otherwise
    to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and 
will
    automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
parties
    who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License 
will
    not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain 
in
    full compliance.
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    5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
    signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
    distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are
    prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by
    modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
    Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, 
and all
    its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the
    Program or works based on it.
    6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
    Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
    original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program 
subject to
    these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further 
restrictions
    on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are 
not
    responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this 
License.
    7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
    infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent 
issues),
    conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
    otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do 
not
    excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute
    so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this 
License and
    any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not
    distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license 
would
    not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those 
who
    receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only 
way you
    could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain 
entirely from
    distribution of the Program.
    If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable 
under
    any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is 
intended to
    apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
    circumstances.
    It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
    patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of 
any
    such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
    integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented
    by public license practices. Many people have made generous
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    contributions to the wide range of software distributed through 
that
    system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is 
up to
    the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute
    software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose 
that choice.
    This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed 
to be
    a consequence of the rest of this License.
    8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
    certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, 
the
    original copyright holder who places the Program under this 
License may
    add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding 
those
    countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among 
countries
    not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the
    limitation as if written in the body of this License.
    9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
    versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new
    versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
    differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.
    Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the 
Program
    specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and 
"any
    later version", you have the option of following the terms and
    conditions either of that version or of any later version 
published by
    the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a 
version
    number of this License, you may choose any version ever published 
by the
    Free Software Foundation.
    10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
    programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
    author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by 
the
    Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
    sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by 
the
    two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our 
free
    software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software 
generally.
    NO WARRANTY
    11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
    WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE 
LAW.
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    EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS 
AND/OR
    OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND,
    EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED
    WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE. THE
    ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS 
WITH
    YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL
    NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
    12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
    WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY 
MODIFY
    AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO 
YOU FOR
    DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
    DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM
    (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED
    INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A 
FAILURE OF
    THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH 
HOLDER OR
    OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
    END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
    How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs
    If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
    possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to 
make it
    free software which everyone can redistribute and change under 
these terms.
    To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is 
safest to
    attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively 
convey
    the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
    "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.
        One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what 
it does.
        Copyright (C) 
        This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
        it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as 
published by
        the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, 
or
        (at your option) any later version.
        This program is distributed in the hope that it will be 
useful, but
        WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of

931



        MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the 
GNU
        General Public License for more details.
        You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public 
License
        along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
        Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1335 USA
    Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.
    If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like 
this
    when it starts in an interactive mode:
        Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
        Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type
        `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to 
redistribute
        it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.
    The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
    appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands
    you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; 
they
    could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your 
program.
    You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or 
your
    school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, 
if
    necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:
        Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
        program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) 
written by
        James Hacker.
        signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989
        Ty Coon, President of Vice
    This General Public License does not permit incorporating your 
program
    into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine 
library, you
    may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary 
applications
    with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU 
Library
    General Public License instead of this License.
---
## CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
    Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules 
is
    making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
    conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the 
whole

932



    combination.
    As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give 
you
    permission to link this library with independent modules to 
produce an
    executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
    modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
    terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
    independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
    module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived 
from or
    based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend 
this
    exception to your version of the library, but you are not 
obligated to
    do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception 
statement
    from your version.

_______
Oracle disclaims on behalf of itself and all contributors to the EPL 
code all warranties and conditions, express and implied, including 
warranties or conditions of title and non-infringement, and implied 
warranties or conditions of merchantability and fitness for a 
particular purpose.  In addition, Oracle excludes on behalf of itself 
and all contributors all liability for damages, including direct, 
indirect, special, incidental and consequential damages, such as lost 
profits.

=========================================================
#------------------------Fourth-party 
Dependencies#-------------------------
org.glassfish.jersey.core » jersey-common 2.34
* License:
        * Eclipse Public License v. 2.0
        * GPL 2.0
* Copyright (c) 2013, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates.
org.jvnet.mimepull » mimepull 1.9.13
* License:
         * Eclipse Distribution License - v 1.0 (http://
www.eclipse.org/org/documents/edl-v10.php)
* Copyright (c) 1997, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates.
Eclipse Distribution License - v 1.0
Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.
All rights reserved.
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:
Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, 
this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
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documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Eclipse Foundation Jetty 9.4.43.V20210629

LICENCE.txt 
------------
This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the
terms of the Eclipse Public License 1.0 which is available at
https://www.eclipse.org/org/documents/epl-1.0/EPL-1.0.txt
or the Apache Software License 2.0 which is available at
https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Oracle elects to receive the code under the Apache 2.0 license.  

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
   1. Definitions.
      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.
      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.
      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
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      exercising permissions granted by this License.
      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.
      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.
      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).
      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."
      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
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and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.
   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.
   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:
      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and
      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and
      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
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          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.
      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.
   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.
   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.
   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
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      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.
   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.
      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.
   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]
   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at
       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.
=================================================================
Notice.txt
Notices for Eclipse Jetty
=========================
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jetty project.
Project home: https://www.eclipse.org/jetty/
Trademarks
----------
Eclipse Jetty, and Jetty are trademarks of the Eclipse Foundation.
Copyright
---------
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All contributions are the property of the respective authors or of
entities to which copyright has been assigned by the authors (eg. 
employer).
Declared Project Licenses
-------------------------
This artifacts of this project are made available under the terms of:
  * the Eclipse Public License v. 1.0
    http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-v10.html
    SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-1.0
  or
  * the Apache License, Version 2.0
    https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.
    SPDX-License-Identifier: Apache-2.0
The following dependencies are EPL.
 * org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:org.eclipse.jdt.core
The following dependencies are EPL and ASL2.
 * org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.security.auth.message
The following dependencies are EPL and CDDL 1.0.
 * org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.mail.glassfish
If ALPN is used to negotiate HTTP/2 connections, then the following
distribution may be included in the distribution or downloaded when 
ALPN
module is selected. These artifacts replace/modify OpenJDK classes.
The modifications are hosted at github and both modified and original
are under GPL v2 with classpath exceptions.
http://openjdk.java.net/legal/gplv2+ce.html
 * java.sun.security.ssl
The following dependencies are licensed by the OW2 Foundation 
according to the
terms of http://asm.ow2.org/license.html
 * org.ow2.asm:asm-commons
 * org.ow2.asm:asm
The following dependencies are ASL2 licensed.
 * org.apache.taglibs:taglibs-standard-spec
 * org.apache.taglibs:taglibs-standard-impl
The following dependencies are ASL2 licensed.  Based on selected 
classes from
following Apache Tomcat jars, all ASL2 licensed.
 * org.mortbay.jasper:apache-jsp
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jasper
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-juli
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jsp-api
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-el-api
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jasper-el
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-api
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-util-scan
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-util
 * org.mortbay.jasper:apache-el
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jasper-el
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-el-api
The following artifacts are CDDL + GPLv2 with classpath exception.
https://glassfish.dev.java.net/nonav/public/CDDL+GPL.html
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 * org.eclipse.jetty.toolchain:jetty-schemas
Cryptography
------------
Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
currently
may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, and/or re-
export to
another country, of encryption software. BEFORE using any encryption 
software,
please check the country's laws, regulations and policies concerning 
the import,
possession, or use, and re-export of encryption software, to see if 
this is
permitted.
The UnixCrypt.java code implements the one way cryptography used by
Unix systems for simple password protection.  Copyright 1996 Aki 
Yoshida,
modified April 2001  by Iris Van den Broeke, Daniel Deville.
Permission to use, copy, modify and distribute UnixCrypt
for non-commercial or commercial purposes and without fee is
granted provided that the copyright notice appears in all copies.
=================================================================
https://asm.ow2.io/license.html
License
ASM is released under the following 3-Clause BSD License:
ASM: a very small and fast Java bytecode manipulation framework
Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
All rights reserved.
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
  contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
  this software without specific prior written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
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CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Apache - Commons IO 2.11.0

Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

--
Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.
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      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
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      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
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or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
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      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

945



Oracle OCI SDK for Java 2.7.2

This component is offered under a choice of licenses, indicated below. 
Oracle elects the license 'UPL'.

Copyright (c) 2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 as shown at https://oss.oracle.com/licenses/upl
or Apache License 2.0 as shown at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0. You may choose either license.

____________________________

The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 

946



TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
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purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
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If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 

949



of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

-----  Notice.txt ----
Copyright (c) 2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.

=====

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------ Fourth Party Components 
-----------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- Apache License 2.0
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- BSD 2-Clause
- BSD 3-Clause
- Common Public License 1.0
- Creative Commons Attribution License 2.5
- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0
- Eclipse Public License 1.0
- Eclipse Public License 2.0
- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0
- Java HTML Tidy License
- Jdom License
- MIT License
- Mozilla Public License 1.1
- W3C
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
------------------------- Fourth Party Notices 
-------------------------

======================== Third Party Components 
========================

animal-sniffer-maven-plugin
* Copyright © 2008–2021 MojoHaus
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/animal-sniffer
* Project home: http://www.mojohaus.org/animal-sniffer

bouncycastle
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/bcgit/bc-java
* Project home: https://bouncycastle.org

build-helper-maven-plugin
* Copyright © 2005–2020 MojoHaus
* Copyright © 2006-2012 The Codehaus
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/build-helper-maven-plugin
* Project home: http://www.mojohaus.org/build-helper-maven-plugin

commons-codec
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-codec
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-codec

commons-io
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
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* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-io
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-io

commons-lang3
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-lang
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-lang

exec-maven-plugin
* Copyright © 2005–2020 MojoHaus
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/exec-maven-plugin
* Project home: http://www.mojohaus.org/exec-maven-plugin

extra-enforcer-rules
* Copyright © 2012 MOJO Codehaus
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/extra-enforcer-rules
* Project home: http://www.mojohaus.org/extra-enforcer-rules

googleformatter-maven-plugin
* Copyright © 2018 Mark Derricutt
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/talios/googleformatter-maven-plugin

guava
* Copyright © 2021 Guava
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/guava
* Project home: https://guava.dev

jackson-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-annotations
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-core
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-core
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-databind
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-databind
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jdk8
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
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* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jsr310
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-jaxrs-base
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jakarta.ws.rs-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jaxrs-api
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jaxrs

jersey-client
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/javaee/jersey
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-hk2
* Copyright © 2017-2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-media-json-jackson
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0; Apache License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://eclipse-ee4j.github.io/jersey.github.io/

JSR305
* Copyright © 2007-2009 JSR305 expert group
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0
* Source code: https://github.com/findbugsproject/findbugs
* Project home: http://findbugs.sourceforge.net/

license-maven-plugin
* Copyright © 2010–2019 MojoHaus
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/license-maven-plugin
* Project home: https://www.mojohaus.org/license-maven-plugin
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maven-antrun-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2020 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-antrun-plugin
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-antrun-plugin

maven-assembly-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2020 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-assembly-plugin
* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-assembly-plugin

maven-compiler-plugin
* Copyright © 2001–2019 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-compiler-plugin
* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-compiler-plugin

maven-dependency-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-dependency-plugin
* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-dependency-plugin

maven-enforcer-plugin
* Copyright © 2007–2019 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-enforcer
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/enforcer/maven-enforcer-plugin

maven-jar-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2019 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-jar-plugin
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-jar-plugin

maven-javadoc-plugin
* Copyright © 2004–2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-javadoc-plugin
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-javadoc-plugin

maven-source-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2019 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-source-plugin
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-source-plugin

maven-surefire-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-surefire
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* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/surefire/maven-surefire-plugin

resilience4j-circuitbreaker
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

resilience4j-core
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

slf4j
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/qos-ch/slf4j
* Project home: http://www.slf4j.org/

surefire-junit47
* Copyright © 2002–2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-surefire
* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/surefire/maven-surefire-plugin

vavr
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/vavr-io/vavr
* Project home: https://www.vavr.io

======================= Fourth Party Components 
========================

ch.qos.logback:logback-classic
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 1.0
            GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1

ch.qos.logback:logback-core
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 1.0
            GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1

classworlds:classworlds
* Copyright © 2001-2006 The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.barchart.udt:barchart-udt-bundle
* Copyright © 2009-2013 Barchart, Inc
* License: BSD 2-Clause
* Source code: https://github.com/barchart/barchart-udt
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com.fasterxml.jackson.dataformat:jackson-dataformat-xml
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-dataformat-xml

com.fasterxml.jackson.jaxrs:jackson-jaxrs-json-provider
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.fasterxml.jackson.module:jackson-module-jaxb-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.fasterxml.woodstox:woodstox-core
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/woodstox

com.flipkart.zjsonpatch:zjsonpatch
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/flipkart-incubator/zjsonpatch/

com.github.jknack:handlebars
* Copyright © 2012-2015 Edgar Espina
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.github.jknack:handlebars-helpers
* Copyright © 2012-2015 Edgar Espina
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.github.stefanbirkner:system-rules
* License: Common Public License 1.0
* Source code: https://github.com/stefanbirkner/system-rules

com.github.stephenc.jcip:jcip-annotations
* Copyright © 2013 Stephen Connolly
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.github.tomakehurst:wiremock
* Copyright © 2021 Tom Akehurst. Powered by Jekyll & Minimal Mistakes
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/WireMock-Net/WireMock.Net

com.google.code.findbugs:annotations
* License: GNU Lesser Public License

com.google.collections:google-collections
* Copyright © 2007 Google Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.errorprone:error_prone_annotations
* Copyright © 2015 The Error Prone Authors
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* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.guava:failureaccess
* Copyright © 2013 The Guava Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/guava/

com.google.guava:listenablefuture
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.http-client:google-http-client
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.j2objc:j2objc-annotations
* Copyright © 2012 Google Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/j2objc/

com.google.protobuf:protobuf-java
* Copyright © 2008 Google Inc
* License: BSD 3-Clause

com.googlecode.json-simple:json-simple
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.jayway.jsonpath:json-path
* Copyright © 2017 Jayway
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/json-path/JsonPath

com.nimbusds:nimbus-jose-jwt
* Copyright © 2012 - 2020, Connect2id Ltd
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.squareup.okhttp3:okhttp
* Copyright © 2019 Square, Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.squareup.okio:okio
* Copyright © 2013 Square, Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/square/okio/

com.sun.activation:jakarta.activation
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

com.typesafe:config
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/lightbend/config

commons-cli:commons-cli
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* Copyright © 2002-2019 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

commons-collections:commons-collections
* Copyright © 2001-2019 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

commons-lang:commons-lang
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

commons-logging:commons-logging
* Copyright © 2001-2014 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

commons-net:commons-net
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

de.zeigermann.xml:xml-im-exporter
* Copyright © 2002-2003, Oliver Zeigermann
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1

io.grpc:grpc-context
* Copyright © 2014 The gRPC Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/grpc/grpc-java

io.netty:netty-all
* Copyright © 2012 The Netty Project
* License: Apache License 2.0

io.opencensus:opencensus-api
* Copyright © 2019, OpenCensus Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/census-instrumentation/opencensus-
java

io.opencensus:opencensus-contrib-http-util
* Copyright © 2018, OpenCensus Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/census-instrumentation/opencensus-
java

io.specto:hoverfly-java
* Copyright © 2016 SpectoLabs Ltd
* License: Apache License 2.0
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* Source code: https://github.com/SpectoLabs/hoverfly-java

io.vavr:vavr-match
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.activation:jakarta.activation-api
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

jakarta.annotation:jakarta.annotation-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2020 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

jakarta.validation:jakarta.validation-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.xml.bind:jakarta.xml.bind-api
* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

javax.servlet:javax.servlet-api
* Copyright © 2017-2017 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
            Common Development and Distribution License 1.0
* Source code: https://github.com/javaee/servlet-spec

javax.validation:validation-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0

jdom:jdom
* Copyright © 2000-2012 Jason Hunter & Brett McLaughlin. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Jdom License

joda-time:joda-time
* Copyright © 2001-2013 Stephen Colebourne
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/JodaOrg/joda-time

jtidy:jtidy
* License: Java HTML Tidy License

net.jcip:jcip-annotations
* Copyright © 2005 Brian Goetz and Tim Peierls
* License: Creative Commons Attribution License

959



net.jodah:failsafe
* Copyright © 2016 Jonathan Halterman and friends
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jhalterman/failsafe/

net.minidev:accessors-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2/tree/master/
accessors-smart

net.minidev:json-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2

net.sf.jopt-simple:jopt-simple
* Copyright © 2004-2021 Paul R. Holser, Jr
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/jopt-simple/jopt-simple

org.antlr:antlr4-runtime
* Copyright © 2012-2017 The ANTLR Project
* License: BSD 3-Clause

org.apache.ant:ant
* Copyright © 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.ant:ant-launcher
* Copyright © 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.httpcomponents:httpclient
* Copyright © 2005–2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.httpcomponents:httpcore
* Copyright © 2005–2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.maven:maven-artifact
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2
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org.apache.maven:maven-artifact-manager
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-core
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-error-diagnostics
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-model
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-monitor
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-api
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-descriptor
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-parameter-documenter
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-registry
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
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* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-profile
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-project
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-repository-metadata
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-settings
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven.doxia:doxia-sink-api
* Copyright © 2005-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.maven.enforcer:enforcer-api
* Copyright © 2007-2015 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-enforcer

org.apache.maven.reporting:maven-reporting-api
* Copyright © 2002-2010 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-reporting-api

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-file
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-http-lightweight
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.

962



* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-http-shared
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-provider-api
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh-common
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh-external
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-webdav
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.xbean:xbean-reflect
* Copyright © 2005-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.bouncycastle:bc-fips
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.bouncycastle:bcpkix-fips
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License
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org.bouncycastle:bcpkix-jdk15on
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.bouncycastle:bcprov-jdk15on
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.checkerframework:checker-qual
* Copyright © 2004-present by the Checker Framework developers
* License: MIT License

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-classworlds
* Copyright © 2001-2006 The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-classworlds

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-container-default
* Copyright © The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-containers

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-interactivity-api
* Copyright © 2005, The Codehaus
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-interactivity

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-interpolation
* Copyright © The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-interpolation

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-utils
* Copyright © The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-utils

org.codehaus.woodstox:stax2-api
* Copyright © 2008 FasterXML LLC
* License: BSD 2-Clause
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/stax2-api

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-continuation
* Copyright © 1996 Aki Yoshida
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-http
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0
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org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-io
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-security
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-server
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-servlet
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-servlets
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-util
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-webapp
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-xml
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-locator
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
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* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-utils
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:osgi-resource-locator
* Copyright © 2010-2017 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:aopalliance-repackaged
* Copyright © "2013, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
2019 Payara Services Ltd
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:jakarta.inject
* Copyright © 2010, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.jersey.connectors:jersey-apache-connector
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.core:jersey-common
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.ext:jersey-entity-filtering
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.media:jersey-media-multipart
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
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* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.javassist:javassist
* Copyright © 1999-2021 by Shigeru Chiba
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-javassist/javassist

org.jboss.logging:jboss-logging
* Copyright © 2010 Red Hat, Inc., and individual contributors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-logging/jboss-logging

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-client
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-jaxrs
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.spec.javax.annotation:jboss-annotations-api_1.3_spec
* Copyright © 2012, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss/jboss-jakarta-annotations-
api_spec

org.jboss.spec.javax.ws.rs:jboss-jaxrs-api_2.1_spec
* Copyright © 2011, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0

org.jboss.spec.javax.xml.bind:jboss-jaxb-api_2.3_spec
* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

org.jvnet.mimepull:mimepull
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/metro-mimepull

org.littleshoot:littleproxy
* Copyright © 2009 Last Bamboo LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/adamfisk/LittleProxy

org.ow2.asm:asm
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* Copyright © 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
* License: BSD 3-Clause

org.reactivestreams:reactive-streams
Copyright ©
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/reactive-streams/reactive-streams-jvm

org.reflections:reflections
* Licenses: BSD 2-Clause
            WTFPL
* Source code: https://github.com/ronmamo/reflections

org.slf4j:slf4j-api
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License

org.slf4j:slf4j-simple
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License

org.xmlunit:xmlunit-core
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/xmlunit/xmlunit

org.xmlunit:xmlunit-legacy
* Copyright © 2001-2015, Jeff Martin, Tim Bacon
* License: BSD 3-Clause

org.xmlunit:xmlunit-placeholders
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/xmlunit/xmlunit

org.zeroturnaround:zt-exec
* Copyright © 2005-2010 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/zeroturnaround/zt-exec

slide:slide-webdavlib
* License: Apache License 2.0

xml-apis:xml-apis
* Copyright © 2000 David Megginson
* License: Apache License 2.0

=============================== Licenses 
===============================

-------------------------- Apache License 2.0 
--------------------------
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                              Apache License
                        Version 2.0, January 2004
                     http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

   "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,
   and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

   "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
   the copyright owner that is granting the License.

   "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
   other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common
   control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
   "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
   direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
   otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the
   outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

   "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
   exercising permissions granted by this License.

   "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
   including but not limited to software source code, documentation
   source, and configuration files.

   "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
   transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
   not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
   and conversions to other media types.

   "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
   Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
   copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
   (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

   "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object
   form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the
   editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
   represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
   of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
   separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces 
of,
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   the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

   "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
   the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions
   to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
   submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
   or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf 
of
   the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
   means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent
   to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to
   communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
   and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the
   Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but
   excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
   designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

   "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity
   on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and
   subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
   publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the
   Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
   use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work,
   where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
   by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
   Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
   with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
   institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
   cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
   or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
   or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
   granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
   as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
   Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
   modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
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   meet the following conditions:

   (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
       Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

   (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
       stating that You changed the files; and

   (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
       that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
       attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
       excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
       the Derivative Works; and

   (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
       distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must
       include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
       within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
       pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
       of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed
       as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
       documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or,
       within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
       wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents
       of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
       do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
       notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside
       or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
       that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
       as modifying the License.

   You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and
   may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
   for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
   for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
   reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with
   the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise,
   any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work
   by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
   this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
   Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify
   the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
   with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade
   names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor,
   except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing 
the
   origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
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7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
   agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
   Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
   implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions
   of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
   PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the
   appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any
   risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
   whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
   unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
   negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
   liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special,
   incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a
   result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
   Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
   work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
   other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
   has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
   the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
   and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
   or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
   License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
   on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
   of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
   defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
   incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason
   of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

   To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
   boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
   replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
   the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
   comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
   file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
   same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
   identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at
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    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------------- BSD 2-Clause 
-----------------------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------------- BSD 3-Clause 
-----------------------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:
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  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

  3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its
     contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
     this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------ Common Public License Version 1.0 ------------------

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS COMMON 
PUBLIC
LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
PROGRAM
CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

    a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and
documentation distributed under this Agreement, and

    b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:

    i) changes to the Program, and
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    ii) additions to the Program;

    where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from 
and are
distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a
Contributor if it was added to the Program by such Contributor itself 
or anyone
acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include 
additions to
the Program which: (i) are separate modules of software distributed in
conjunction with the Program under their own license agreement, and 
(ii) are not
derivative works of the Program.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents " mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are
necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone or 
when
combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement,
including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

    a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright license to
reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, and such
derivative works, in source code and object code form.

    b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license 
under Licensed
Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise 
transfer the
Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in source code and object 
code form.
This patent license shall apply to the combination of the Contribution 
and the
Program if, at the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, 
such
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addition of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by 
the
Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other 
combinations
which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed 
hereunder.

    c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses
to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are provided by 
any
Contributor that the Program does not infringe the patent or other 
intellectual
property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims any 
liability to
Recipient for claims brought by any other entity based on infringement 
of
intellectual property rights or otherwise. As a condition to 
exercising the
rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes 
sole
responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights 
needed, if any.
For example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to
distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire 
that license
before distributing the Program.

    d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has 
sufficient
copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright 
license set
forth in this Agreement.

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under its
own license agreement, provided that:

    a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; and

    b) its license agreement:

    i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all 
warranties and
conditions, express and implied, including warranties or conditions of 
title and
non-infringement, and implied warranties or conditions of 
merchantability and
fitness for a particular purpose;
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    ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all 
liability for
damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential
damages, such as lost profits;

    iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement 
are offered
by that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and

    iv) states that source code for the Program is available from such
Contributor, and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable 
manner on or
through a medium customarily used for software exchange. 

When the Program is made available in source code form:

    a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and

    b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program. 

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the
Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if
any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent Recipients to 
identify the
originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with
respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this 
license is
intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program, the 
Contributor who
includes the Program in a commercial product offering should do so in 
a manner
which does not create potential liability for other Contributors. 
Therefore, if
a Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such
Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and 
indemnify
every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any 
losses, damages
and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits and 
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other legal
actions brought by a third party against the Indemnified Contributor 
to the
extent caused by the acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor 
in
connection with its distribution of the Program in a commercial product
offering. The obligations in this section do not apply to any claims 
or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order
to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly notify the 
Commercial
Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial 
Contributor to
control, and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense 
and any
related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may 
participate in
any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product
offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that
Commercial Contributor then makes performance claims, or offers 
warranties
related to Product X, those performance claims and warranties are such
Commercial Contributor's responsibility alone. Under this section, the
Commercial Contributor would have to defend claims against the other
Contributors related to those performance claims and warranties, and 
if a court
requires any other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the 
Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN
"AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE,
NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
Each
Recipient is solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using and
distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise of
rights under this Agreement, including but not limited to the risks 
and costs of
program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of 

978



data,
programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of 
operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY
CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY
OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY 
RIGHTS
GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable
law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the 
remainder of the
terms of this Agreement, and without further action by the parties 
hereto, such
provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make 
such
provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against a Contributor with 
respect to
a patent applicable to software (including a cross-claim or 
counterclaim in a
lawsuit), then any patent licenses granted by that Contributor to such 
Recipient
under this Agreement shall terminate as of the date such litigation is 
filed. In
addition, if Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the Program
itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other software or 
hardware)
infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such Recipient's rights 
granted under
Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to
comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this Agreement 
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and does
not cure such failure in a reasonable period of time after becoming 
aware of
such noncompliance. If all Recipient's rights under this Agreement 
terminate,
Recipient agrees to cease use and distribution of the Program as soon 
as
reasonably practicable. However, Recipient's obligations under this 
Agreement
and any licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall 
continue and
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in
order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and may only 
be
modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward reserves the 
right to
publish new versions (including revisions) of this Agreement from time 
to time.
No one other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this 
Agreement.
IBM is the initial Agreement Steward. IBM may assign the 
responsibility to serve
as the Agreement Steward to a suitable separate entity. Each new 
version of the
Agreement will be given a distinguishing version number. The Program 
(including
Contributions) may always be distributed subject to the version of the 
Agreement
under which it was received. In addition, after a new version of the 
Agreement
is published, Contributor may elect to distribute the Program 
(including its
Contributions) under the new version. Except as expressly stated in 
Sections
2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient receives no rights or licenses to the
intellectual property of any Contributor under this Agreement, whether
expressly, by implication, estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the 
Program not
expressly granted under this Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and the
intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No party 
to this
Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement more than one 
year
after the cause of action arose. Each party waives its rights to a 
jury trial in
any resulting litigation.
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

--------------- Creative Commons Attribution License 2.5 
---------------

CREATIVE COMMONS CORPORATION IS NOT A LAW FIRM AND DOES NOT PROVIDE 
LEGAL SERVICES. DISTRIBUTION OF THIS LICENSE DOES NOT CREATE AN 
ATTORNEY-
CLIENT RELATIONSHIP. CREATIVE COMMONS PROVIDES THIS INFORMATION ON AN 
"AS-IS" BASIS. CREATIVE COMMONS MAKES NO WARRANTIES REGARDING THE 
INFORMATION PROVIDED, AND DISCLAIMS LIABILITY FOR DAMAGES RESULTING 
FROM
ITS USE.

License

THE WORK (AS DEFINED BELOW) IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS 
CREATIVE 
COMMONS PUBLIC LICENSE ("CCPL" OR "LICENSE"). THE WORK IS PROTECTED BY 
COPYRIGHT AND/OR OTHER APPLICABLE LAW. ANY USE OF THE WORK OTHER THAN 
AS
AUTHORIZED UNDER THIS LICENSE OR COPYRIGHT LAW IS PROHIBITED.

BY EXERCISING ANY RIGHTS TO THE WORK PROVIDED HERE, YOU ACCEPT AND 
AGREE 
TO BE BOUND BY THE TERMS OF THIS LICENSE. THE LICENSOR GRANTS YOU THE 
RIGHTS CONTAINED HERE IN CONSIDERATION OF YOUR ACCEPTANCE OF SUCH TERMS
AND CONDITIONS.

1. Definitions

    "Collective Work" means a work, such as a periodical issue, 
    anthology or encyclopedia, in which the Work in its entirety in 
    unmodified form, along with a number of other contributions, 
    constituting separate and independent works in themselves, are 
    assembled into a collective whole. A work that constitutes a
    Collective Work will not be considered a Derivative Work (as 
defined
     below) for the purposes of this License.

    "Derivative Work" means a work based upon the Work or upon the 
Work 
    and other pre-existing works, such as a translation, musical 
    arrangement, dramatization, fictionalization, motion picture 
version,
    sound recording, art reproduction, abridgment, condensation, or any
    other form in which the Work may be recast, transformed, or 
adapted,
    except that a work that constitutes a Collective Work will not be 
    considered a Derivative Work for the purpose of this License. For

981



    the avoidance of doubt, where the Work is a musical composition 
    or sound recording, the synchronization of the Work in timed-
relation
    with a moving image ("synching") will be considered a Derivative 
Work
    for the purpose of this License.

    "Licensor" means the individual or entity that offers the Work 
under 
    the terms of this License.
    "Original Author" means the individual or entity who created the 
    Work.

    "Work" means the copyrightable work of authorship offered under 
the 
    terms of this License.

    "You" means an individual or entity exercising rights under this 
    License who has not previously violated the terms of this License 
    with respect to the Work, or who has received express permission 
    from the Licensor to exercise rights under this License despite a
    previous violation.

2. Fair Use Rights. Nothing in this license is intended to reduce, 
limit, or restrict any rights arising from fair use, first sale or 
other 
limitations on the exclusive rights of the copyright owner under 
copyright
 law or other applicable laws.

3. License Grant. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, 
Licensor hereby grants You a worldwide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, 
perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright) license to 
exercise
the rights in the Work as stated below:

    to reproduce the Work, to incorporate the Work into one or more 
    Collective Works, and to reproduce the Work as incorporated in the 
    Collective Works;
    to create and reproduce Derivative Works;
    to distribute copies or phonorecords of, display publicly, perform 
    publicly, and perform publicly by means of a digital audio 
    transmission the Work including as incorporated in Collective 
Works;
    to distribute copies or phonorecords of, display publicly, perform 
    publicly, and perform publicly by means of a digital audio 
    transmission Derivative Works.

    For the avoidance of doubt, where the work is a musical 
composition:
    Performance Royalties Under Blanket Licenses. Licensor waives 
    the exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a 
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    performance rights society (e.g. ASCAP, BMI, SESAC), royalties 
    for the public performance or public digital performance (e.g. 
    webcast) of the Work.
    Mechanical Rights and Statutory Royalties. Licensor waives the 
    exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a music 
    rights agency or designated agent (e.g. Harry Fox Agency), 
royalties
    for any phonorecord You create from the Work ("cover version") 
    and distribute, subject to the compulsory license created by 17 
    USC Section 115 of the US Copyright Act (or the equivalent in 
other 
    jurisdictions).
    Webcasting Rights and Statutory Royalties. For the avoidance of 
    doubt, where the Work is a sound recording, Licensor waives the 
    exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a 
    performance-rights society (e.g. SoundExchange), royalties for the
    public digital performance (e.g. webcast) of the Work, subject to 
the 
    compulsory license created by 17 USC Section 114 of the US 
Copyright 
    Act (or the equivalent in other jurisdictions).

The above rights may be exercised in all media and formats whether now 
known or hereafter devised. The above rights include the right to make 
such modifications as are technically necessary to exercise the rights 
in other media and formats. All rights not expressly granted by 
Licensor
are hereby reserved.

4. Restrictions.The license granted in Section 3 above is expressly 
made 
subject to and limited by the following restrictions:

    You may distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or 
publicly 
    digitally perform the Work only under the terms of this License, 
and 
    You must include a copy of, or the Uniform Resource Identifier 
for, 
    this License with every copy or phonorecord of the Work You
    distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly 
digitally 
    perform. You may not offer or impose any terms on the Work that 
alter 
    or restrict the terms of this License or the recipients' exercise 
of 
    the rights granted hereunder. You may not sublicense the Work. You 
must
    keep intact all notices that refer to this License and to the 
disclaimer
    of warranties. You may not distribute, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
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    or publicly digitally perform the Work with any technological 
measures
    that control access or use of the Work in a manner inconsistent 
with
    the terms of this License Agreement. The above applies to the Work 
as
    incorporated in a Collective Work, but this does not require the 
Collective
    Work apart from the Work itself to be made subject to the terms of 
    this License. If You create a Collective Work, upon notice from 
any 
    Licensor You must, to the extent practicable, remove from the 
Collective
    Work any credit as required by clause 4(b), as requested. If You 
    create a Derivative Work, upon notice from any Licensor You must, 
    to the extent practicable, remove from the Derivative Work any 
credit
    as required by clause 4(b), as requested.
    If you distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly 
    digitally perform the Work or any Derivative Works or Collective 
    Works, You must keep intact all copyright notices for the Work 
    and provide, reasonable to the medium or means You are utilizing: 
(i)
    the name of the Original Author (or pseudonym, if applicable) if 
supplied, 
    and/or (ii) if the Original Author and/or Licensor designate 
another 
    party or parties (e.g. a sponsor institute, publishing entity, 
journal) 
    for attribution in Licensor's copyright notice, terms of service 
or 
    by other reasonable means, the name of such party or parties; the 
    title of the Work if supplied; to the extent reasonably 
practicable, 
    the Uniform Resource Identifier, if any, that Licensor specifies 
to 
    be associated with the Work, unless such URI does not refer to the 
    copyright notice or licensing information for the Work; and in the 
    case of a Derivative Work, a credit identifying the use of the 
Work 
    in the Derivative Work (e.g., "French translation of the Work by 
    Original Author," or "Screenplay based on original Work by Original
    Author"). Such credit may be implemented in any reasonable manner; 
    provided, however, that in the case of a Derivative Work or 
Collective
    Work, at a minimum such credit will appear where any other 
comparable
    authorship credit appears and in a manner at least as prominent 
    as such other comparable authorship credit.

5. Representations, Warranties and Disclaimer
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    UNLESS OTHERWISE MUTUALLY AGREED TO BY THE PARTIES IN WRITING, 
LICENSOR 
    OFFERS THE WORK AS-IS AND MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES 
OF ANY 
    KIND CONCERNING THE WORK, EXPRESS, IMPLIED, STATUTORY OR 
OTHERWISE, 
    INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES OF TITLE, 
MERCHANTIBILITY,
    FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, NONINFRINGEMENT, OR THE ABSENCE 
OF 
    LATENT OR OTHER DEFECTS, ACCURACY, OR THE PRESENCE OF ABSENCE OF 
ERRORS,
    WHETHER OR NOT DISCOVERABLE. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE 
EXCLUSION 
    OF IMPLIED WARRANTIES, SO SUCH EXCLUSION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

6. Limitation on Liability.

    EXCEPT TO THE EXTENT REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE 
    LAW, IN NO EVENT WILL LICENSOR BE LIABLE TO YOU ON ANY LEGAL 
THEORY FOR 
    ANY SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, CONSEQUENTIAL, PUNITIVE OR EXEMPLARY 
DAMAGES 
    ARISING OUT OF THIS LICENSE OR THE USE OF THE WORK, EVEN IF 
LICENSOR HAS
    BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. Termination

    This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate 
    automatically upon any breach by You of the terms of this License. 
    Individuals or entities who have received Derivative Works or 
    Collective Works from You under this License, however, will not 
have
    their licenses terminated provided such individuals or entities 
remain in 
    full compliance with those licenses. Sections 1, 2, 5, 6, 7, and 8 
    will survive any termination of this License.
    Subject to the above terms and conditions, the license granted 
here 
    is perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright in the 
    Work). Notwithstanding the above, Licensor reserves the right to 
    release the Work under different license terms or to stop 
distributing
    the Work at any time; provided, however that any such election 
will not 
    serve to withdraw this License (or any other license that has 
been, 
    or is required to be, granted under the terms of this License), 
and 
    this License will continue in full force and effect unless 
terminated 
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    as stated above.

8. Miscellaneous

    Each time You distribute or publicly digitally perform the Work or 
a 
    Collective Work, the Licensor offers to the recipient a license to 
    the Work on the same terms and conditions as the license granted 
to 
    You under this License.
    Each time You distribute or publicly digitally perform a 
Derivative 
    Work, Licensor offers to the recipient a license to the original 
Work 
    on the same terms and conditions as the license granted to You 
under 
    this License.
    If any provision of this License is invalid or unenforceable under 
    applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability 
of 
    the remainder of the terms of this License, and without further 
action 
    by the parties to this agreement, such provision shall be reformed 
to
    the minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and 
enforceable.
    No term or provision of this License shall be deemed waived and no 
    breach consented to unless such waiver or consent shall be in 
writing 
    and signed by the party to be charged with such waiver or consent.
    This License constitutes the entire agreement between the parties 
    with respect to the Work licensed here. There are no 
    understandings, agreements or representations with respect to the 
Work
    not specified here. Licensor shall not be bound by any additional
    provisions that may appear in any communication from You. This
    License may not be modified without the mutual written agreement of
    the Licensor and You.

Creative Commons is not a party to this License, and makes no warranty 
whatsoever in connection with the Work. Creative Commons will not be 
liable 
to You or any party on any legal theory for any damages whatsoever, 
including
without limitation any general, special, incidental or consequential 
damages arising in connection to this license. Notwithstanding the 
foregoing two (2) sentences, if Creative Commons has expressly 
identified
itself as the Licensor hereunder, it shall have all rights and 
obligations
of Licensor.
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Except for the limited purpose of indicating to the public that the 
Work 
is licensed under the CCPL, neither party will use the trademark "
Creative Commons" or any related trademark or logo of Creative Commons
without the prior written consent of Creative Commons. Any permitted 
use
will be in compliance with Creative Commons' then-current trademark 
usage 
guidelines, as may be published on its website or otherwise made 
available
upon request from time to time.

Creative Commons may be contacted at https://creativecommons.org/.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0 
-------------------

Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, 
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
  Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
  Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of 
  its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
  from this software without specific prior written permission. 

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS 
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, 
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS;
OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY,
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WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE 
OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, 
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------------- Eclipse Public License 1.0 
----------------------

Eclipse Public License - v 1.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC
LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
PROGRAM
CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

      a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and
         documentation distributed under this Agreement, and
      b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:

      i) changes to the Program, and

      ii) additions to the Program;

      where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate 
from and are
distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a
Contributor if it was added to the Program by such Contributor itself 
or anyone
acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include 
additions to
the Program which: (i) are separate modules of software distributed in
conjunction with the Program under their own license agreement, and 
(ii) are
not derivative works of the Program. 

"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents " mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are
necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone or 
when
combined with the Program.
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"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement,
including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

      a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright license to
reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, and
such derivative works, in source code and object code form.

      b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license under
Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, import and 
otherwise
transfer the Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in source code 
and
object code form. This patent license shall apply to the combination 
of the
Contribution and the Program if, at the time the Contribution is added 
by the
Contributor, such addition of the Contribution causes such combination 
to be
covered by the Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to 
any
other combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se 
is
licensed hereunder. 

      c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants 
the
licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are 
provided by
any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the patent or other
intellectual property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor 
disclaims
any liability to Recipient for claims brought by any other entity 
based on
infringement of intellectual property rights or otherwise. As a 
condition to
exercising the rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient 
hereby
assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual property 
rights
needed, if any. For example, if a third party patent license is 
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required to
allow Recipient to distribute the Program, it is Recipient's 
responsibility to
acquire that license before distributing the Program.

      d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has 
sufficient
copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright 
license
set forth in this Agreement. 

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under
its own license agreement, provided that:

      a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; 
and

      b) its license agreement:

      i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all 
warranties and
conditions, express and implied, including warranties or conditions of 
title
and non-infringement, and implied warranties or conditions of 
merchantability
and fitness for a particular purpose; 

      ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all 
liability for
damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential
damages, such as lost profits; 

      iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement 
are
offered by that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and

      iv) states that source code for the Program is available from 
such
Contributor, and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable 
manner on
or through a medium customarily used for software exchange. 

When the Program is made available in source code form:

      a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and 

      b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of 
the
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Program. 

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the
Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if
any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent Recipients to 
identify the
originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with
respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this 
license is
intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program, the 
Contributor who
includes the Program in a commercial product offering should do so in 
a manner
which does not create potential liability for other Contributors. 
Therefore, if
a Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such
Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and 
indemnify
every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any 
losses, damages
and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits and 
other legal
actions brought by a third party against the Indemnified Contributor 
to the
extent caused by the acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor 
in
connection with its distribution of the Program in a commercial product
offering. The obligations in this section do not apply to any claims 
or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order
to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly notify the 
Commercial
Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial 
Contributor
to control, and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the 
defense and
any related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product
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offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that
Commercial Contributor then makes performance claims, or offers 
warranties
related to Product X, those performance claims and warranties are such
Commercial Contributor's responsibility alone. Under this section, the
Commercial Contributor would have to defend claims against the other
Contributors related to those performance claims and warranties, and 
if a court
requires any other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the 
Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN
"AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE,
NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
Each
Recipient is solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using
and distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise
of rights under this Agreement, including but not limited to the risks 
and
costs of program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or 
loss of
data, programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of 
operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY
CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY
WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF 
ANY RIGHTS
GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL
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If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable
law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the 
remainder of the
terms of this Agreement, and without further action by the parties 
hereto, such
provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make 
such
provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging 
that the
Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software or
hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such Recipient's 
rights
granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such 
litigation is
filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to
comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this Agreement 
and does
not cure such failure in a reasonable period of time after becoming 
aware of
such noncompliance. If all Recipient's rights under this Agreement 
terminate,
Recipient agrees to cease use and distribution of the Program as soon 
as
reasonably practicable. However, Recipient's obligations under this 
Agreement
and any licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall 
continue
and survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in
order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and may only 
be
modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward reserves the 
right to
publish new versions (including revisions) of this Agreement from time 
to time.
No one other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this 
Agreement.
The Eclipse Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse 
Foundation
may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a 
suitable
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
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distinguishing
version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be 
distributed
subject to the version of the Agreement under which it was received. 
In addition,
after a new version of the Agreement is published, Contributor may 
elect to 
distribute the Program (including its Contributions) under the new 
version.
Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient 
receives
no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any Contributor 
under this
Agreement, whether expressly, by implication, estoppel or otherwise. 
All rights
in the Program not expressly granted under this Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and the
intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No party 
to this
Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement more than one 
year
after the cause of action arose. Each party waives its rights to a 
jury trial
in any resulting litigation.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------------- Eclipse Public License 2.0 
----------------------

Eclipse Public License - v 2.0

    THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS 
ECLIPSE
    PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION
    OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS 
AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

  a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
     Distributed under this Agreement, and

  b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
     i) changes to the Program, and
     ii) additions to the Program;
  where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from
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  and are Distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution
  "originates" from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by
  such Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor's 
behalf.
  Contributions do not include changes or additions to the Program that
  are not Modified Works.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that Distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor which
are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone
or when combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with this
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement
or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or other
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for which the
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship.

"Modified Works" shall mean any work in Source Code or other form that
results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any new 
file
in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program. Modified
Works shall not include works that contain only declarations,
interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of the Program solely
in each case in order to link to, bind by name, or subclass the Program
or Modified Works thereof.

"Distribute" means the acts of a) distributing or b) making available
in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

"Source Code" means the form of a Program preferred for making
modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
documentation source, and configuration files.

"Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License,
Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
Contributor.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

  a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
  grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright
  license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display,
  publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such
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  Contributor, if any, and such Derivative Works.

  b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
  grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent
  license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell,
  import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such Contributor,
  if any, in Source Code or other form. This patent license shall
  apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, at
  the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such addition
  of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the
  Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other
  combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is
  licensed hereunder.

  c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the
  licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are
  provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the
  patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity.
  Each Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims
  brought by any other entity based on infringement of intellectual
  property rights or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the
  rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby
  assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual
  property rights needed, if any. For example, if a third party
  patent license is required to allow Recipient to Distribute the
  Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license
  before distributing the Program.

  d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has
  sufficient copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant
  the copyright license set forth in this Agreement.

  e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary License, no
  Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient (other than
  those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of such Recipient's
  receipt of the Program under the terms of a Secondary License
  (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

3. REQUIREMENTS

3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

  a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
  accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
  the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
  is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
  obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily
  used for software exchange; and

  b) the Contributor may Distribute the Program under a license
  different than this Agreement, provided that such license:
     i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all other Contributors all
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     warranties and conditions, express and implied, including
     warranties or conditions of title and non-infringement, and
     implied warranties or conditions of merchantability and fitness
     for a particular purpose;

     ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other Contributors all
     liability for damages, including direct, indirect, special,
     incidental and consequential damages, such as lost profits;

     iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights
     in the Source Code under section 3.2; and

     iv) requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any
     party to be under a license that satisfies the requirements
     of this section 3.

3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

  a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
  Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
  files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the initial
  Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice described in
  Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be made available
  under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and

  b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of
  the Program.

3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or limitations
of liability ("notices") contained within the Program from any copy of
the Program which they Distribute, provided that Contributors may add
their own appropriate notices.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain responsibilities
with respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this
license is intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program,
the Contributor who includes the Program in a commercial product
offering should do so in a manner which does not create potential
liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a Contributor includes
the Program in a commercial product offering, such Contributor
("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and indemnify every
other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any losses,
damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits
and other legal actions brought by a third party against the 
Indemnified
Contributor to the extent caused by the acts or omissions of such
Commercial Contributor in connection with its distribution of the 
Program
in a commercial product offering. The obligations in this section do 
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not
apply to any claims or Losses relating to any actual or alleged
intellectual property infringement. In order to qualify, an Indemnified
Contributor must: a) promptly notify the Commercial Contributor in
writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial Contributor to 
control,
and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any
related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's responsibility
alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to
defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance
claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other Contributor to
pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor must pay
those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS"
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF
TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the
appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes all
risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement,
including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors,
compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, programs
or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE
EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of
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the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the
Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software
or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's
rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such
litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any licenses
granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement,
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse Foundation
is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may assign the
responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable separate
entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing
version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be
Distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it was
received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
Contributor may elect to Distribute the Program (including its
Contributions) under the new version.

Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient
receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted
under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement is 
intended
to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor or Recipient.
No third-party beneficiary rights are created under this Agreement.

Exhibit A - Form of Secondary Licenses Notice
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"This Source Code may also be made available under the following 
Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set forth 
in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied: {name license(s),
version(s), and exceptions or additional permissions here}."

  Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this Exhibit A
  is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary 
Licenses.

  If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular
  file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a 
LICENSE
  file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to
  look for such a notice.

  You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception 
--------

  The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor
Boston, MA 02110-1335
USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to
share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is
intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--
to
make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public
License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and
to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free
Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General
Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price.
Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the
freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this
service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs; and that you know you can do these things.
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To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone
to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These
restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you 
have.
You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code.
And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents.
We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will
individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program
proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent 
must
be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a
notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under
the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers
to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means
either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is
to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either
verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language.
(Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term
"modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running
the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is
covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program
(independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that
is true depends on what the Program does.
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1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously
and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice
and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to
this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other
recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of
it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided
that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part
    thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties
    under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
License.
    (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not
    normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program
    is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and
can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on
the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this
License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire
whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
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your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a
storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the
scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 
1
    and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost
    of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer 
to
    distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed
    only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the
    program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in
    accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control
compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special
exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that 
is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the
executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access
to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to 
copy
the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the 
source
code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source

1003



along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise
to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will
automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
parties
who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will
not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in
full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all
its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the
Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions
on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not
responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute
so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and
any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not
distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would
not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who
receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way 
you
could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely 
from
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
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integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented
by public license practices. Many people have made generous
contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that
system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up 
to
the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute
software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that 
choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be
a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may
add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those
countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries
not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the
limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version
number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by 
the
Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE
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ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH
YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL
NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR
DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM
(INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED
INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF
THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR
OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.
    Copyright (C)  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but
    WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU
    General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1335 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.
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If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type
    `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to 
redistribute
    it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands
you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they
could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

    Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
    program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by
    James Hacker.

    signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989
    Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program
into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications
with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library
General Public License instead of this License.

#

Certain source files distributed by Oracle America, Inc. and/or its
affiliates are subject to the following clarification and special
exception to the GPLv2, based on the GNU Project exception for its
Classpath libraries, known as the GNU Classpath Exception, but only
where Oracle has expressly included in the particular source file's
header the words "Oracle designates this particular file as subject to
the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle in the LICENSE file
that accompanied this code."

You should also note that Oracle includes multiple, independent
programs in this software package. Some of those programs are provided
under licenses deemed incompatible with the GPLv2 by the Free Software
Foundation and others.  For example, the package includes programs
licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0.  Such programs are
licensed to you under their original licenses.

Oracle facilitates your further distribution of this package by adding
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the Classpath Exception to the necessary parts of its GPLv2 code, which
permits you to use that code in combination with other independent
modules not licensed under the GPLv2.  However, note that this would
not permit you to commingle code under an incompatible license with
Oracle's GPLv2 licensed code by, for example, cutting and pasting such
code into a file also containing Oracle's GPLv2 licensed code and then
distributing the result.  Additionally, if you were to remove the
Classpath Exception from any of the files to which it applies and
distribute the result, you would likely be required to license some or
all of the other code in that distribution under the GPLv2 as well, and
since the GPLv2 is incompatible with the license terms of some items
included in the distribution by Oracle, removing the Classpath
Exception could therefore effectively compromise your ability to
further distribute the package.

Proceed with caution and we recommend that you obtain the advice of a
lawyer skilled in open source matters before removing the Classpath
Exception or making modifications to this package which may
subsequently be redistributed and/or involve the use of third party
software.

CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1 
-----------------

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                     Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
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[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

          Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.
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  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
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modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

1011



  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
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this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)
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  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.
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  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
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subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.
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Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

          NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0 
----------------

                   GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 3, 29 June 2007
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 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

  This version of the GNU Lesser General Public License incorporates
the terms and conditions of version 3 of the GNU General Public
License, supplemented by the additional permissions listed below.

  0. Additional Definitions.

  As used herein, "this License" refers to version 3 of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, and the "GNU GPL" refers to version 3 of the 
GNU
General Public License.

  "The Library" refers to a covered work governed by this License,
other than an Application or a Combined Work as defined below.

  An "Application" is any work that makes use of an interface provided
by the Library, but which is not otherwise based on the Library.
Defining a subclass of a class defined by the Library is deemed a mode
of using an interface provided by the Library.

  A "Combined Work" is a work produced by combining or linking an
Application with the Library.  The particular version of the Library
with which the Combined Work was made is also called the "Linked
Version".

  The "Minimal Corresponding Source" for a Combined Work means the
Corresponding Source for the Combined Work, excluding any source code
for portions of the Combined Work that, considered in isolation, are
based on the Application, and not on the Linked Version.

  The "Corresponding Application Code" for a Combined Work means the
object code and/or source code for the Application, including any data
and utility programs needed for reproducing the Combined Work from the
Application, but excluding the System Libraries of the Combined Work.

  1. Exception to Section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  You may convey a covered work under sections 3 and 4 of this License
without being bound by section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  2. Conveying Modified Versions.

  If you modify a copy of the Library, and, in your modifications, a
facility refers to a function or data to be supplied by an Application
that uses the facility (other than as an argument passed when the
facility is invoked), then you may convey a copy of the modified
version:
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   a) under this License, provided that you make a good faith effort to
   ensure that, in the event an Application does not supply the
   function or data, the facility still operates, and performs
   whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful, or

   b) under the GNU GPL, with none of the additional permissions of
   this License applicable to that copy.

  3. Object Code Incorporating Material from Library Header Files.

  The object code form of an Application may incorporate material from
a header file that is part of the Library.  You may convey such object
code under terms of your choice, provided that, if the incorporated
material is not limited to numerical parameters, data structure
layouts and accessors, or small macros, inline functions and templates
(ten or fewer lines in length), you do both of the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the object code that the
   Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the object code with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

  4. Combined Works.

  You may convey a Combined Work under terms of your choice that,
taken together, effectively do not restrict modification of the
portions of the Library contained in the Combined Work and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications, if you also do each of
the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the Combined Work that
   the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the Combined Work with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

   c) For a Combined Work that displays copyright notices during
   execution, include the copyright notice for the Library among
   these notices, as well as a reference directing the user to the
   copies of the GNU GPL and this license document.

   d) Do one of the following:

       0) Convey the Minimal Corresponding Source under the terms of 
this
       License, and the Corresponding Application Code in a form
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       suitable for, and under terms that permit, the user to
       recombine or relink the Application with a modified version of
       the Linked Version to produce a modified Combined Work, in the
       manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL for conveying
       Corresponding Source.

       1) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
       Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (a) uses at run time
       a copy of the Library already present on the user's computer
       system, and (b) will operate properly with a modified version
       of the Library that is interface-compatible with the Linked
       Version.

   e) Provide Installation Information, but only if you would otherwise
   be required to provide such information under section 6 of the
   GNU GPL, and only to the extent that such information is
   necessary to install and execute a modified version of the
   Combined Work produced by recombining or relinking the
   Application with a modified version of the Linked Version. (If
   you use option 4d0, the Installation Information must accompany
   the Minimal Corresponding Source and Corresponding Application
   Code. If you use option 4d1, you must provide the Installation
   Information in the manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL
   for conveying Corresponding Source.)

  5. Combined Libraries.

  You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side by side in a single library together with other library
facilities that are not Applications and are not covered by this
License, and convey such a combined library under terms of your
choice, if you do both of the following:

   a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based
   on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities,
   conveyed under the terms of this License.

   b) Give prominent notice with the combined library that part of it
   is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the
   accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  6. Revised Versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions
of the GNU Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the
Library as you received it specifies that a certain numbered version
of the GNU Lesser General Public License "or any later version"
applies to it, you have the option of following the terms and
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conditions either of that published version or of any later version
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library as you
received it does not specify a version number of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, you may choose any version of the GNU Lesser
General Public License ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Library as you received it specifies that a proxy can decide
whether future versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License shall
apply, that proxy's public statement of acceptance of any version is
permanent authorization for you to choose that version for the
Library.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------ Java HTML Tidy License 
------------------------

Java HTML Tidy - JTidy
HTML parser and pretty printer

Copyright (c) 1998-2000 World Wide Web Consortium (Massachusetts
Institute of Technology, Institut National de Recherche en
Informatique et en Automatique, Keio University). All Rights
Reserved.

Contributing Author(s):

   Dave Raggett 
   Andy Quick  (translation to Java)
   Gary L Peskin  (Java development)
   Sami Lempinen  (release management)
   Fabrizio Giustina 

The contributing author(s) would like to thank all those who
helped with testing, bug fixes, and patience.  This wouldn't
have been possible without all of you.

COPYRIGHT NOTICE:

This software and documentation is provided "as is," and
the copyright holders and contributing author(s) make no
representations or warranties, express or implied, including
but not limited to, warranties of merchantability or fitness
for any particular purpose or that the use of the software or
documentation will not infringe any third party patents,
copyrights, trademarks or other rights. 

The copyright holders and contributing author(s) will not be
liable for any direct, indirect, special or consequential damages
arising out of any use of the software or documentation, even if
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advised of the possibility of such damage.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute
this source code, or portions hereof, documentation and executables,
for any purpose, without fee, subject to the following restrictions:

1. The origin of this source code must not be misrepresented.
2. Altered versions must be plainly marked as such and must
   not be misrepresented as being the original source.
3. This Copyright notice may not be removed or altered from any
   source or altered source distribution.

The copyright holders and contributing author(s) specifically
permit, without fee, and encourage the use of this source code
as a component for supporting the Hypertext Markup Language in
commercial products. If you use this source code in a product,
acknowledgment is not required but would be appreciated.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------------- Jdom License 
-----------------------------

Copyright (C) 2000-2012 Jason Hunter & Brett McLaughlin.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 notice, this list of conditions, and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 notice, this list of conditions, and the disclaimer that follows 
 these conditions in the documentation and/or other materials 
 provided with the distribution.

3. The name "JDOM" must not be used to endorse or promote products
 derived from this software without prior written permission.  For
 written permission, please contact .

4. Products derived from this software may not be called "JDOM", nor
 may "JDOM" appear in their name, without prior written permission
 from the JDOM Project Management .

In addition, we request (but do not require) that you include in the 
end-user documentation provided with the redistribution and/or in the 
software itself an acknowledgement equivalent to the following:
  "This product includes software developed by the
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   JDOM Project (http://www.jdom.org/)."
Alternatively, the acknowledgment may be graphical using the logos 
available at http://www.jdom.org/images/logos.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE JDOM AUTHORS OR THE PROJECT
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF
USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY,
OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT
OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many 
individuals on behalf of the JDOM Project and was originally 
created by Jason Hunter  and
Brett McLaughlin .  For more information
on the JDOM Project, please see . 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
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LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------------- Mozilla Public License 1.1 
----------------------

1. Definitions.

     1.0.1. "Commercial Use" means distribution or otherwise making the
     Covered Code available to a third party.

     1.1. "Contributor" means each entity that creates or contributes 
to
     the creation of Modifications.

     1.2. "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Original
     Code, prior Modifications used by a Contributor, and the 
Modifications
     made by that particular Contributor.

     1.3. "Covered Code" means the Original Code or Modifications or 
the
     combination of the Original Code and Modifications, in each case
     including portions thereof.

     1.4. "Electronic Distribution Mechanism" means a mechanism 
generally
     accepted in the software development community for the electronic
     transfer of data.

     1.5. "Executable" means Covered Code in any form other than Source
     Code.

     1.6. "Initial Developer" means the individual or entity identified
     as the Initial Developer in the Source Code notice required by 
Exhibit
     A.

     1.7. "Larger Work" means a work which combines Covered Code or
     portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this 
License.

     1.8. "License" means this document.

     1.8.1. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the 
maximum
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     extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or
     subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.

     1.9. "Modifications" means any addition to or deletion from the
     substance or structure of either the Original Code or any previous
     Modifications. When Covered Code is released as a series of 
files, a
     Modification is:
          A. Any addition to or deletion from the contents of a file
          containing Original Code or previous Modifications.

          B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original Code 
or
          previous Modifications.

     1.10. "Original Code" means Source Code of computer software code
     which is described in the Source Code notice required by Exhibit 
A as
     Original Code, and which, at the time of its release under this
     License is not already Covered Code governed by this License.

     1.10.1. "Patent Claims" means any patent claim(s), now owned or
     hereafter acquired, including without limitation,  method, 
process,
     and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.

     1.11. "Source Code" means the preferred form of the Covered Code 
for
     making modifications to it, including all modules it contains, 
plus
     any associated interface definition files, scripts used to control
     compilation and installation of an Executable, or source code
     differential comparisons against either the Original Code or 
another
     well known, available Covered Code of the Contributor's choice. 
The
     Source Code can be in a compressed or archival form, provided the
     appropriate decompression or de-archiving software is widely 
available
     for no charge.

     1.12. "You" (or "Your")  means an individual or a legal entity
     exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of, 
this
     License or a future version of this License issued under Section 
6.1.
     For legal entities, "You" includes any entity which controls, is
     controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes 
of
     this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or 
indirect,
     to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by
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     contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent
     (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such
     entity.

2. Source Code License.

     2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.
     The Initial Developer hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-
free,
     non-exclusive license, subject to third party intellectual 
property
     claims:
          (a)  under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
          trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer to use, reproduce,
          modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the 
Original
          Code (or portions thereof) with or without Modifications, 
and/or
          as part of a Larger Work; and

          (b) under Patents Claims infringed by the making, using or
          selling of Original Code, to make, have made, use, practice,
          sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose of the
          Original Code (or portions thereof).

          (c) the licenses granted in this Section 2.1(a) and (b) are
          effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes
          Original Code under the terms of this License.

          (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license 
is
          granted: 1) for code that You delete from the Original Code; 
2)
          separate from the Original Code;  or 3) for infringements 
caused
          by: i) the modification of the Original Code or ii) the
          combination of the Original Code with other software or 
devices.

     2.2. Contributor Grant.
     Subject to third party intellectual property claims, each 
Contributor
     hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive 
license

          (a)  under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
          trademark) Licensable by Contributor, to use, reproduce, 
modify,
          display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Modifications
          created by such Contributor (or portions thereof) either on 
an
          unmodified basis, with other Modifications, as Covered Code
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          and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

          (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or
          selling of  Modifications made by that Contributor either 
alone
          and/or in combination with its Contributor Version (or 
portions
          of such combination), to make, use, sell, offer for sale, 
have
          made, and/or otherwise dispose of: 1) Modifications made by 
that
          Contributor (or portions thereof); and 2) the combination of
          Modifications made by that Contributor with its Contributor
          Version (or portions of such combination).

          (c) the licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are
          effective on the date Contributor first makes Commercial Use 
of
          the Covered Code.

          (d)    Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent 
license is
          granted: 1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from 
the
          Contributor Version; 2)  separate from the Contributor 
Version;
          3)  for infringements caused by: i) third party 
modifications of
          Contributor Version or ii)  the combination of Modifications 
made
          by that Contributor with other software  (except as part of 
the
          Contributor Version) or other devices; or 4) under Patent 
Claims
          infringed by Covered Code in the absence of Modifications 
made by
          that Contributor.

3. Distribution Obligations.

     3.1. Application of License.
     The Modifications which You create or to which You contribute are
     governed by the terms of this License, including without 
limitation
     Section 2.2. The Source Code version of Covered Code may be
     distributed only under the terms of this License or a future 
version
     of this License released under Section 6.1, and You must include a
     copy of this License with every copy of the Source Code You
     distribute. You may not offer or impose any terms on any Source 
Code
     version that alters or restricts the applicable version of this
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     License or the recipients' rights hereunder. However, You may 
include
     an additional document offering the additional rights described in
     Section 3.5.

     3.2. Availability of Source Code.
     Any Modification which You create or to which You contribute must 
be
     made available in Source Code form under the terms of this License
     either on the same media as an Executable version or via an 
accepted
     Electronic Distribution Mechanism to anyone to whom you made an
     Executable version available; and if made available via Electronic
     Distribution Mechanism, must remain available for at least twelve 
(12)
     months after the date it initially became available, or at least 
six
     (6) months after a subsequent version of that particular 
Modification
     has been made available to such recipients. You are responsible 
for
     ensuring that the Source Code version remains available even if 
the
     Electronic Distribution Mechanism is maintained by a third party.

     3.3. Description of Modifications.
     You must cause all Covered Code to which You contribute to 
contain a
     file documenting the changes You made to create that Covered Code 
and
     the date of any change. You must include a prominent statement 
that
     the Modification is derived, directly or indirectly, from Original
     Code provided by the Initial Developer and including the name of 
the
     Initial Developer in (a) the Source Code, and (b) in any notice 
in an
     Executable version or related documentation in which You describe 
the
     origin or ownership of the Covered Code.

     3.4. Intellectual Property Matters
          (a) Third Party Claims.
          If Contributor has knowledge that a license under a third 
party's
          intellectual property rights is required to exercise the 
rights
          granted by such Contributor under Sections 2.1 or 2.2,
          Contributor must include a text file with the Source Code
          distribution titled "LEGAL" which describes the claim and the
          party making the claim in sufficient detail that a recipient 
will
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          know whom to contact. If Contributor obtains such knowledge 
after
          the Modification is made available as described in Section 
3.2,
          Contributor shall promptly modify the LEGAL file in all 
copies
          Contributor makes available thereafter and shall take other 
steps
          (such as notifying appropriate mailing lists or newsgroups)
          reasonably calculated to inform those who received the 
Covered
          Code that new knowledge has been obtained.

          (b) Contributor APIs.
          If Contributor's Modifications include an application 
programming
          interface and Contributor has knowledge of patent licenses 
which
          are reasonably necessary to implement that API, Contributor 
must
          also include this information in the LEGAL file.

               (c)    Representations.
          Contributor represents that, except as disclosed pursuant to
          Section 3.4(a) above, Contributor believes that Contributor's
          Modifications are Contributor's original creation(s) and/or
          Contributor has sufficient rights to grant the rights 
conveyed by
          this License.

     3.5. Required Notices.
     You must duplicate the notice in Exhibit A in each file of the 
Source
     Code.  If it is not possible to put such notice in a particular 
Source
     Code file due to its structure, then You must include such notice 
in a
     location (such as a relevant directory) where a user would be 
likely
     to look for such a notice.  If You created one or more 
Modification(s)
     You may add your name as a Contributor to the notice described in
     Exhibit A.  You must also duplicate this License in any 
documentation
     for the Source Code where You describe recipients' rights or 
ownership
     rights relating to Covered Code.  You may choose to offer, and to
     charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability
     obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Code. However, 
You
     may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of the 
Initial
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     Developer or any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear 
than
     any such warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligation is
     offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify the 
Initial
     Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the
     Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of warranty,
     support, indemnity or liability terms You offer.

     3.6. Distribution of Executable Versions.
     You may distribute Covered Code in Executable form only if the
     requirements of Section 3.1-3.5 have been met for that Covered 
Code,
     and if You include a notice stating that the Source Code version 
of
     the Covered Code is available under the terms of this License,
     including a description of how and where You have fulfilled the
     obligations of Section 3.2. The notice must be conspicuously 
included
     in any notice in an Executable version, related documentation or
     collateral in which You describe recipients' rights relating to 
the
     Covered Code. You may distribute the Executable version of Covered
     Code or ownership rights under a license of Your choice, which may
     contain terms different from this License, provided that You are 
in
     compliance with the terms of this License and that the license 
for the
     Executable version does not attempt to limit or alter the 
recipient's
     rights in the Source Code version from the rights set forth in 
this
     License. If You distribute the Executable version under a 
different
     license You must make it absolutely clear that any terms which 
differ
     from this License are offered by You alone, not by the Initial
     Developer or any Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the
     Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability 
incurred by
     the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such
     terms You offer.

     3.7. Larger Works.
     You may create a Larger Work by combining Covered Code with other 
code
     not governed by the terms of this License and distribute the 
Larger
     Work as a single product. In such a case, You must make sure the
     requirements of this License are fulfilled for the Covered Code.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation.
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     If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of 
this
     License with respect to some or all of the Covered Code due to
     statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply 
with
     the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b)
     describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such 
description
     must be included in the LEGAL file described in Section 3.4 and 
must
     be included with all distributions of the Source Code. Except to 
the
     extent prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must 
be
     sufficiently detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be 
able to
     understand it.

5. Application of this License.

     This License applies to code to which the Initial Developer has
     attached the notice in Exhibit A and to related Covered Code.

6. Versions of the License.

     6.1. New Versions.
     Netscape Communications Corporation ("Netscape") may publish 
revised
     and/or new versions of the License from time to time. Each version
     will be given a distinguishing version number.

     6.2. Effect of New Versions.
     Once Covered Code has been published under a particular version 
of the
     License, You may always continue to use it under the terms of that
     version. You may also choose to use such Covered Code under the 
terms
     of any subsequent version of the License published by Netscape. 
No one
     other than Netscape has the right to modify the terms applicable 
to
     Covered Code created under this License.

     6.3. Derivative Works.
     If You create or use a modified version of this License (which 
you may
     only do in order to apply it to code which is not already Covered 
Code
     governed by this License), You must (a) rename Your license so 
that
     the phrases "Mozilla", "MOZILLAPL", "MOZPL", "Netscape",
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     "MPL", "NPL" or any confusingly similar phrase do not appear in 
your
     license (except to note that your license differs from this 
License)
     and (b) otherwise make it clear that Your version of the license
     contains terms which differ from the Mozilla Public License and
     Netscape Public License. (Filling in the name of the Initial
     Developer, Original Code or Contributor in the notice described in
     Exhibit A shall not of themselves be deemed to be modifications of
     this License.)

7. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY.

     COVERED CODE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN "AS IS" BASIS,
     WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, 
INCLUDING,
     WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED CODE IS FREE OF
     DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR NON-
INFRINGING.
     THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE COVERED 
CODE
     IS WITH YOU. SHOULD ANY COVERED CODE PROVE DEFECTIVE IN ANY 
RESPECT,
     YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME 
THE
     COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION. THIS 
DISCLAIMER
     OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART OF THIS LICENSE. NO USE 
OF
     ANY COVERED CODE IS AUTHORIZED HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS 
DISCLAIMER.

8. TERMINATION.

     8.1.  This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate
     automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to 
cure
     such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the breach. All
     sublicenses to the Covered Code which are properly granted shall
     survive any termination of this License. Provisions which, by 
their
     nature, must remain in effect beyond the termination of this 
License
     shall survive.

     8.2.  If You initiate litigation by asserting a patent 
infringement
     claim (excluding declatory judgment actions) against Initial 
Developer
     or a Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against 
whom
     You file such action is referred to as "Participant")  alleging 
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that:

     (a)  such Participant's Contributor Version directly or indirectly
     infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted by such
     Participant to You under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License
     shall, upon 60 days notice from Participant terminate 
prospectively,
     unless if within 60 days after receipt of notice You either: (i)
     agree in writing to pay Participant a mutually agreeable 
reasonable
     royalty for Your past and future use of Modifications made by such
     Participant, or (ii) withdraw Your litigation claim with respect 
to
     the Contributor Version against such Participant.  If within 60 
days
     of notice, a reasonable royalty and payment arrangement are not
     mutually agreed upon in writing by the parties or the litigation 
claim
     is not withdrawn, the rights granted by Participant to You under
     Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 automatically terminate at the expiration 
of
     the 60 day notice period specified above.

     (b)  any software, hardware, or device, other than such 
Participant's
     Contributor Version, directly or indirectly infringes any patent, 
then
     any rights granted to You by such Participant under Sections 
2.1(b)
     and 2.2(b) are revoked effective as of the date You first made, 
used,
     sold, distributed, or had made, Modifications made by that
     Participant.

     8.3.  If You assert a patent infringement claim against 
Participant
     alleging that such Participant's Contributor Version directly or
     indirectly infringes any patent where such claim is resolved 
(such as
     by license or settlement) prior to the initiation of patent
     infringement litigation, then the reasonable value of the licenses
     granted by such Participant under Sections 2.1 or 2.2 shall be 
taken
     into account in determining the amount or value of any payment or
     license.

     8.4.  In the event of termination under Sections 8.1 or 8.2 above,
     all end user license agreements (excluding distributors and 
resellers)
     which have been validly granted by You or any distributor 
hereunder
     prior to termination shall survive termination.
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9. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.

     UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT
     (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE 
INITIAL
     DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF COVERED 
CODE,
     OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY PERSON 
FOR
     ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OF ANY
     CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF 
GOODWILL,
     WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND ALL 
OTHER
     COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE BEEN
     INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF
     LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL 
INJURY
     RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTY'S NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE 
LAW
     PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE
     EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO
     THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

10. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS.

     The Covered Code is a "commercial item," as that term is defined 
in
     48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of "commercial computer
     software" and "commercial computer software documentation," as 
such
     terms are used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 (Sept. 1995). Consistent with 
48
     C.F.R. 12.212 and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 
1995),
     all U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Code with only those
     rights set forth herein.

11. MISCELLANEOUS.

     This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject
     matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
     unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
     necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed 
by
     California law provisions (except to the extent applicable law, if
     any, provides otherwise), excluding its conflict-of-law 
provisions.
     With respect to disputes in which at least one party is a citizen 
of,
     or an entity chartered or registered to do business in the United
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     States of America, any litigation relating to this License shall 
be
     subject to the jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern
     District of California, with venue lying in Santa Clara County,
     California, with the losing party responsible for costs, including
     without limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys' fees and
     expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on
     Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly 
excluded.
     Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a 
contract
     shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to this
     License.

12. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.

     As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is
     responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or 
indirectly,
     out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree 
to
     work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such
     responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended 
or
     shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

13. MULTIPLE-LICENSED CODE.

     Initial Developer may designate portions of the Covered Code as
     "Multiple-Licensed".  "Multiple-Licensed" means that the Initial
     Developer permits you to utilize portions of the Covered Code 
under
     Your choice of the NPL or the alternative licenses, if any, 
specified
     by the Initial Developer in the file described in Exhibit A.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

"The contents of this file are subject to the Mozilla Public License
Version 1.1 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in
compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at
https://www.mozilla.org/MPL/

Software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS"
basis, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the
License for the specific language governing rights and limitations
under the License.

The Original Code is Javassist.

The Initial Developer of the Original Code is Shigeru Chiba. Portions
created by the Initial Developer are
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  Copyright (C) 1999-2010 Shigeru Chiba. All Rights Reserved. 

  Alternatively, the contents of this file may be used under the terms
  of the GNU Lesser General Public License Version 2.1 or later (the 
  "LGPL"), in which case the provisions of the LGPL are applicable 
instead
  of those above. If you wish to allow use of your version of this file
  only under the terms of the LGPL, and not to allow others to use your
  version of this file under the terms of the MPL, indicate your 
decision
  by deleting the provisions above and replace them with the notice and
  other provisions required by the LGPL. If you do not delete the
  provisions above, a recipient may use your version of this file under
  the terms of either the MPL or the LGPL. 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

--------------------------------- W3C 
----------------------------------

Copyright © 1994-2001 World Wide Web Consortium, (Massachusetts 
Institute of
Technology, Institut National de Recherche en Informatique et en 
Automatique, 
Keio University). All Rights Reserved. http://www.w3.org/Consortium/
Legal/

This W3C work (including software, documents, or other related items) 
is
being provided by the copyright holders under the following license. 
By 
obtaining, using and/or copying this work, you (the licensee) agree 
that you have
read, understood, and will comply with the following terms and 
conditions:

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation, with or without modification, for any purpose and 
without fee or

royalty is hereby granted, provided that you include the following on 
ALL copies
of the software and documentation or portions thereof, including 
modifications, 
that you make:

1. The full text of this NOTICE in a location viewable to users of the
  redistributed or derivative work.

2. Any pre-existing intellectual property disclaimers, notices, or 

1036



terms
  and conditions. If none exist, a short notice of the following form (
  hypertext is preferred, text is permitted) should be used within the 
body of
  any redistributed or derivative code: "Copyright © [$date-of-
software] 
  World Wide Web Consortium, (Massachusetts Institute of Technology, 
Institut
  National de Recherche en Informatique et en Automatique, Keio 
University).
  All Rights Reserved. http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/"

3. Notice of any changes or modifications to the W3C files, including
  the date changes were made. (We recommend you provide URIs to the 
location
  from which the code is derived.)

THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS PROVIDED "AS IS," AND COPYRIGHT 
HOLDERS
MAKE NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING 
BUT NOT 

LIMITED TO, WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE
OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY 
THIRD
PARTY PATENTS, COPYRIGHTS, TRADEMARKS OR OTHER RIGHTS.

COPYRIGHT HOLDERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, SPECIAL 
OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR 
DOCUMENTATION.

The name and trademarks of copyright holders may NOT be used in 
advertising

or publicity pertaining to the software without specific, written 
prior 
permission. Title to copyright in this software and any associated 
documentation
will at all times remain with copyright holders.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

================================ Notices 
===============================

commons-codec 
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Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-io

Apache Commons IO
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-lang3

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2018 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jackson-annotations
jackson-core
jackson-databind
jackson-jaxrs-base
jackson-datatype-jsr310
jackson-datatype-jdk8
jackson-dataformat-xml
jackson-jaxrs-json-provider
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jackson-module-jaxb-annotations

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

Jackson can be used for any purpose, but to (re)distribute it,  
distributors
(such as libraries and frameworks that use Jackson) will need to
choose which License they want to apply to distribution, and to use 
appropriate
jars that enclose license documentation.
No work needed beyond choosing the appropriate jar(s).

Currently two Open Source licenses are available for use:

* Apache License 2.0 (AL 2.0)
* Lesser/Library General Public License (LGPL 2.1)

These licenses have proven adequate to cover all current use cases.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

maven-enforcer-plugin

Apache Maven Enforcer
Copyright 2007-2013 The Apache Software Foundation
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This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

========================= Fourth Party Notices 
=========================

com.nimbusds:nimbus-jose-jwt

Nimbus JOSE + JWT

Copyright 2012 - 2020, Connect2id Ltd.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-cli

Apache Commons CLI
Copyright 2001-2019 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-collections

Apache Commons Collections
Copyright 2001-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-lang

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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commons-logging

Apache Commons Logging
Copyright 2003-2016 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-net

Apache Commons Net
Copyright 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

enforcer-api

Apache Maven Enforcer
Copyright 2007-2013 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jakarta.validation-api

Notices for Eclipse Jakarta Bean Validation

This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jakarta Bean 
Validation project.

Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.bean-
validation

- Trademarks

Jakarta Bean Validation is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

- Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers.
For more information regarding authorship of content, please consult 
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the listed
source code repository logs.

- Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms of
the Apache License, Version 2.0 which is available at
https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.

SPDX-License-Identifier: Apache-2.0

- Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

The specification repository
The API repository
The TCK repository

- Third-party Content

This project leverages the following third party content.

Test dependencies:

    TestNG - Apache License 2.0
    JCommander - Apache License 2.0
    SnakeYAML - Apache License 2.0

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

joda-time:joda-time

=======================================================================
======
= NOTICE file corresponding to section 4d of the Apache License 
Version 2.0 =
=======================================================================
======
This product includes software developed by
Joda.org (https://www.joda.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

* There is a section below this notice where the contents for each of 
the 
  references to license/LICENSE..txt are available.

io.netty:netty-all
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                            The Netty Project
                            =================

Please visit the Netty web site for more information:

  * https://netty.io/

Copyright 2014 The Netty Project

The Netty Project licenses this file to you under the Apache License,
version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in 
compliance
with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at:

  http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT
WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See 
the
License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations
under the License.

Also, please refer to each LICENSE..txt file, which is located in
the 'license' directory of the distribution file, for the license 
terms of the
components that this product depends on.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains the extensions to Java Collections Framework 
which has
been derived from the works by JSR-166 EG, Doug Lea, and Jason T. 
Greene:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jsr166y.txt (Public Domain)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://gee.cs.oswego.edu/cgi-bin/viewcvs.cgi/jsr166/
    * http://viewvc.jboss.org/cgi-bin/viewvc.cgi/jbosscache/
experimental/jsr166/

This product contains a modified version of Robert Harder's Public 
Domain
Base64 Encoder and Decoder, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.base64.txt (Public Domain)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://iharder.sourceforge.net/current/java/base64/
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This product contains a modified portion of 'Webbit', an event based
WebSocket and HTTP server, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.webbit.txt (BSD License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/joewalnes/webbit

This product contains a modified portion of 'SLF4J', a simple logging
facade for Java, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.slf4j.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://www.slf4j.org/

This product contains a modified portion of 'Apache Harmony', an open 
source
Java SE, which can be obtained at:

  * NOTICE:
    * license/NOTICE.harmony.txt
  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.harmony.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://archive.apache.org/dist/harmony/

This product contains a modified portion of 'jbzip2', a Java bzip2 
compression
and decompression library written by Matthew J. Francis. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jbzip2.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://code.google.com/p/jbzip2/

This product contains a modified portion of 'libdivsufsort', a C API 
library to construct
the suffix array and the Burrows-Wheeler transformed string for any 
input string of
a constant-size alphabet written by Yuta Mori. It can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.libdivsufsort.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/y-256/libdivsufsort

This product contains a modified portion of Nitsan Wakart's 'JCTools', 
Java Concurrency Tools for the JVM,
 which can be obtained at:
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  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jctools.txt (ASL2 License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/JCTools/JCTools

This product optionally depends on 'JZlib', a re-implementation of 
zlib in
pure Java, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jzlib.txt (BSD style License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://www.jcraft.com/jzlib/

This product optionally depends on 'Compress-LZF', a Java library for 
encoding and
decoding data in LZF format, written by Tatu Saloranta. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.compress-lzf.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/ning/compress

This product optionally depends on 'lz4', a LZ4 Java compression
and decompression library written by Adrien Grand. It can be obtained 
at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.lz4.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/jpountz/lz4-java

This product optionally depends on 'lzma-java', a LZMA Java compression
and decompression library, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.lzma-java.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/jponge/lzma-java

This product contains a modified portion of 'jfastlz', a Java port of 
FastLZ compression
and decompression library written by William Kinney. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jfastlz.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://code.google.com/p/jfastlz/
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This product contains a modified portion of and optionally depends on 
'Protocol Buffers', Google's data
interchange format, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.protobuf.txt (New BSD License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/google/protobuf

This product optionally depends on 'Bouncy Castle Crypto APIs' to 
generate
a temporary self-signed X.509 certificate when the JVM does not 
provide the
equivalent functionality.  It can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.bouncycastle.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://www.bouncycastle.org/

This product optionally depends on 'Snappy', a compression library 
produced
by Google Inc, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.snappy.txt (New BSD License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/google/snappy

This product optionally depends on 'JBoss Marshalling', an alternative 
Java
serialization API, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jboss-marshalling.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/jboss-remoting/jboss-marshalling

This product optionally depends on 'Caliper', Google's micro-
benchmarking framework, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.caliper.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/google/caliper

This product optionally depends on 'Apache Commons Logging', a logging
framework, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.commons-logging.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
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    * http://commons.apache.org/logging/

This product optionally depends on 'Apache Log4J', a logging 
framework, which
can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.log4j.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://logging.apache.org/log4j/

This product optionally depends on 'Aalto XML', an ultra-high 
performance
non-blocking XML processor, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.aalto-xml.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://wiki.fasterxml.com/AaltoHome

This product contains a modified version of 'HPACK', a Java 
implementation of
the HTTP/2 HPACK algorithm written by Twitter. It can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.hpack.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/twitter/hpack
    
This product contains a modified version of 'HPACK', a Java 
implementation of
the HTTP/2 HPACK algorithm written by Cory Benfield. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.hyper-hpack.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/python-hyper/hpack/

This product contains a modified version of 'HPACK', a Java 
implementation of
the HTTP/2 HPACK algorithm written by Tatsuhiro Tsujikawa. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.nghttp2-hpack.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/nghttp2/nghttp2/

This product contains a modified portion of 'Apache Commons Lang', a 
Java library
provides utilities for the java.lang API, which can be obtained at:
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  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.commons-lang.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-lang/

This product contains the Maven wrapper scripts from 'Maven Wrapper', 
that provides an easy way to ensure a user has everything necessary to 
run the Maven build.

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.mvn-wrapper.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/takari/maven-wrapper

This product contains the dnsinfo.h header file, that provides a way 
to retrieve the system DNS configuration on MacOS.
This private header is also used by Apple's open source
 mDNSResponder (https://opensource.apple.com/tarballs/mDNSResponder/).

 * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.dnsinfo.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://www.opensource.apple.com/source/configd/configd-453.19/
dnsinfo/dnsinfo.h

******************************* license/ 
*******************************

LICENSE.base64.txt
LICENSE.jsr166y.txt

The person or persons who have associated work with this document (the
"Dedicator" or "Certifier") hereby either (a) certifies that, to the 
best of
his knowledge, the work of authorship identified is in the public 
domain of
the country from which the work is published, or (b) hereby dedicates 
whatever
copyright the dedicators holds in the work of authorship identified 
below (the
"Work") to the public domain. A certifier, moreover, dedicates any 
copyright
interest he may have in the associated work, and for these purposes, is
described as a "dedicator" below.

A certifier has taken reasonable steps to verify the copyright status 
of this
work. Certifier recognizes that his good faith efforts may not shield 
him from
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liability if in fact the work certified is not in the public domain.

Dedicator makes this dedication for the benefit of the public at large 
and to
the detriment of the Dedicator's heirs and successors. Dedicator 
intends this
dedication to be an overt act of relinquishment in perpetuity of all 
present
and future rights under copyright law, whether vested or contingent, 
in the
Work. Dedicator understands that such relinquishment of all rights 
includes
the relinquishment of all rights to enforce (by lawsuit or otherwise) 
those
copyrights in the Work.

Dedicator recognizes that, once placed in the public domain, the Work 
may be
freely reproduced, distributed, transmitted, used, modified, built 
upon, or
otherwise exploited by anyone for any purpose, commercial or non-
commercial,
and in any way, including by methods that have not yet been invented or
conceived.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.compress-lzf.txt

Copyright 2009-2010 Ning, Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you 
may not
use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a 
copy of
the License at https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" 
BASIS,WITHOUT
WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See 
the
License for the specific language governing permissions and 
limitations under
the License.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.aalto-xml.txt

This copy of Aalto XML processor is licensed under the
Apache (Software) License, version 2.0 ("the License").
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See the License for details about distribution rights, and the
specific rights regarding derivate works.

You may obtain a copy of the License at:

https://www.apache.org/licenses/

A copy is also included with both the the downloadable source code 
package
and jar that contains class bytecodes, as file "ASL 2.0". In both 
cases,
that file should be located next to this file: in source distribution
the location should be "release-notes/asl"; and in jar "META-INF/"

------------------------------------

LICENSE.dnsinfo.txt

/*
 * Copyright (c) 2004-2006, 2008, 2009, 2011 Apple Inc. All rights 
reserved.
 *
 * @APPLE_LICENSE_HEADER_START@
 * 
 * This file contains Original Code and/or Modifications of Original 
Code
 * as defined in and that are subject to the Apple Public Source 
License
 * Version 2.0 (the 'License'). You may not use this file except in
 * compliance with the License. Please obtain a copy of the License at
 * https://www.opensource.apple.com/apsl/ and read it before using this
 * file.
 * 
 * The Original Code and all software distributed under the License are
 * distributed on an 'AS IS' basis, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EITHER
 * EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, AND APPLE HEREBY DISCLAIMS ALL SUCH WARRANTIES,
 * INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY,
 * FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, QUIET ENJOYMENT OR NON-
INFRINGEMENT.
 * Please see the License for the specific language governing rights 
and
 * limitations under the License.
 * 
 * @APPLE_LICENSE_HEADER_END@
 */

------------------------------------

LICENSE.harmony.txt
LICENSE.lz4.txt
LICENSE.lzma-java.txt
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LICENSE.jboss-marshalling.txt
LICENSE.caliper.txt
LICENSE.commons-logging.txt
LICENSE.log4j.txt
LICENSE.hpack.txt
LICENSE.commons-lang.txt
LICENSE.mvn-wrapper.txt
LICENSE.jctools.txt

                             Apache License
                       Version 2.0, January 2004
                    https://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

  "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,
  and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

  "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
  the copyright owner that is granting the License.

  "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
  other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common
  control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
  "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
  direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
  otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the
  outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

  "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
  exercising permissions granted by this License.

  "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications,
  including but not limited to software source code, documentation
  source, and configuration files.

  "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
  transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
  not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
  and conversions to other media types.

  "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
  Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
  copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
  (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

  "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object
  form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the
  editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
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  represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
  of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain
  separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces 
of,
  the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

  "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
  the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions
  to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
  submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
  or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of
  the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted"
  means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent
  to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to
  communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
  and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the
  Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but
  excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
  designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

  "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity
  on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and
  subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
  this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
  worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
  copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
  publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the
  Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
  this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
  worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
  (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made,
  use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work,
  where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
  by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
  Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
  with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
  institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
  cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
  or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
  or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
  granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
  as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
  Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
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  modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
  meet the following conditions:

  (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
      Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

  (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
      stating that You changed the files; and

  (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
      that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
      attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
      excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
      the Derivative Works; and

  (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
      distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must
      include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
      within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
      pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
      of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed
      as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
      documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or,
      within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
      wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents
      of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
      do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
      notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside
      or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
      that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
      as modifying the License.

  You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and
  may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
  for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
  for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
  reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with
  the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise,
  any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work
  by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
  this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
  Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify
  the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
  with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade
  names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor,
  except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the
  origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
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7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
  agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
  Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
  WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
  implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions
  of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
  PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the
  appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any
  risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
  whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
  unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
  negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
  liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special,
  incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a
  result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
  Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
  work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
  other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
  has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
  the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
  and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
  or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
  License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
  on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
  of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
  defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
  incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason
  of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

------------------------------------

LICENSE.webbit.txt:

(BSD License: https://www.opensource.org/licenses/bsd-license)

Copyright (c) 2011, Joe Walnes, Aslak Hellesøy and contributors
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without modification, are permitted provided that the 
following conditions are met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
  copyright notice, this list of conditions and the 
  following disclaimer.
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* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
  copyright notice, this list of conditions and the 
  following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other
  materials provided with the distribution.

* Neither the name of the Webbit nor the names of
  its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products
  derived from this software without specific prior written
  permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR 
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT 
OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.jzlib.txt:

Copyright (c) 2000,2001,2002,2003,2004 ymnk, JCraft,Inc. All rights 
reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
     this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
     the documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

  3. The names of the authors may not be used to endorse or promote 
products
     derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED 
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WARRANTIES,
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL 
JCRAFT,
INC. OR ANY CONTRIBUTORS TO THIS SOFTWARE BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA,
OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY 
OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS 
SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.snappy.txt:

Copyright 2011, Google Inc.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
* Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

------------------------------------
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LICENSE.protobuf.txt

Protocol Buffers - Google's data interchange format
Copyright 2013 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.
https://developers.google.com/protocol-buffers/

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
    * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Code generated by the Protocol Buffer compiler is owned by the owner
of the input file used when generating it.  This code is not
standalone and requires a support library to be linked with it.  This
support library is itself covered by the above license.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.slf4j.txt

/* 
 * Copyright (c) 2004-2007 QOS.ch
 * All rights reserved.
 * 
 * Permission is hereby granted, free  of charge, to any person 
obtaining
 * a  copy  of this  software  and  associated  documentation files  
(the
 * "Software"), to  deal in  the Software without  restriction, 
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including
 * without limitation  the rights to  use, copy, modify,  merge, 
publish,
 * distribute,  sublicense, and/or sell  copies of  the Software,  and 
to
 * permit persons to whom the Software  is furnished to do so, subject 
to
 * the following conditions:
 * 
 * The  above  copyright  notice  and  this permission  notice  shall  
be
 * included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
 * 
 * THE  SOFTWARE IS  PROVIDED  "AS  IS", WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF ANY  
KIND,
 * EXPRESS OR  IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED  TO THE  WARRANTIES 
OF
 * MERCHANTABILITY,    FITNESS    FOR    A   PARTICULAR    PURPOSE    
AND
 * NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS 
BE
 * LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN 
ACTION
 * OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN 
CONNECTION
 * WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
 */

------------------------------------

LICENSE.jbzip2.txt

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
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SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.libdivsufsort.txt

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation
files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without
restriction, including without limitation the rights to use,
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following
conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR
OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.jfastlz.txt

The MIT License

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation
files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without
restriction, including without limitation the rights to use,
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following
conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
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THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR
OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.bouncycastle.txt

The MIT License (MIT)

                          (https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.hyper-hpack.txt

The MIT License (MIT)

Copyright (c) 2014 Cory Benfield
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Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.nghttp2-hpack.txt

The MIT License

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
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LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

NOTICE.harmony.txt

Apache Harmony

Copyright 2006, 2010 The Apache Software Foundation.

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

------------------------------------

******************************* license/ 
*******************************

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven:maven-artifact
org.apache.maven:maven-artifact-manager
org.apache.maven:maven-core
org.apache.maven:maven-error-diagnostics
org.apache.maven:maven-model
org.apache.maven:maven-monitor
org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-api
org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-descriptor
org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-parameter-documenter
org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-registry
org.apache.maven:maven-profile
org.apache.maven:maven-project
org.apache.maven:maven-repository-metadata
org.apache.maven:maven-settings

   
=======================================================================
==
   ==  NOTICE file corresponding to the section 4 d 
of                    ==
   ==  the Apache License, Version 
2.0,                                   ==
   ==  in this case for the Apache Maven 
distribution.                    ==
   
=======================================================================
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==

This product includes software developed by
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

This product includes software (Plexus and Classworlds) developed by
The Codehaus Foundation (http://www.codehaus.org/).

This product includes software (JSCH) developed by 
JCraft Inc. (http://www.jcraft.com/jsch/).

This product includes software (JTidy) developed at
SourceForge (http://sourceforge.net/projects/jtidy).

This product includes software (NekoHTML) developed at
SourceForge (http://sourceforge.net/projects/nekohtml).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.reporting:maven-reporting-api

Maven Reporting API
Copyright 2002-2010 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-file

Apache Maven Wagon :: Providers :: File Provider
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-http-lightweight

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
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This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-http-shared

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-provider-api

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh-common

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
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This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh-external

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-webdav

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.xbean:xbean-reflect

Apache XBean :: Reflect
Copyright 2005-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

Apache XBean :: Reflect
Copyright 2005-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-utils

This product includes software developed by the Indiana University 
  Extreme! Lab (http://www.extreme.indiana.edu/).

This product includes software developed by 
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

This product includes software developed by 
ThoughtWorks (http://www.thoughtworks.com).

This product includes software developed by 
javolution (http://javolution.org/).

This product includes software developed by 
Rome (https://rome.dev.java.net/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-continuation

Notices for Eclipse Jetty
=========================
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jetty project.

Project home: https://www.eclipse.org/jetty/

Trademarks
----------
Eclipse Jetty, and Jetty are trademarks of the Eclipse Foundation.

Copyright
---------
All contributions are the property of the respective authors or of
entities to which copyright has been assigned by the authors (eg. 
employer).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-http

Notices for Eclipse Jetty
=========================
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jetty project.
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Project home: https://www.eclipse.org/jetty/

Trademarks
----------
Eclipse Jetty, and Jetty are trademarks of the Eclipse Foundation.

Copyright
---------
All contributions are the property of the respective authors or of
entities to which copyright has been assigned by the authors (eg. 
employer).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.littleshoot : littleproxy

The LittleProxy Project - Copyright 2009 Last Bamboo LLC, and is 
licensed under the
Apache License version 2.0 as published by the Apache Software 
Foundation.

A summary of the individual contributors is given below. Any omission 
should be
sent to Adam Fisk .

SVN Login(s)            Name
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
afisk                   Adam Fisk
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

zt-exec

====  The following is the original NOTICE.txt file from the Apache 
Commons Exec project
      that this project is derived from.

Apache Commons Exec
Copyright 2005-2010 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed by
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

xml-apis:xml-apis

xml-commons/README.txt $Id: README.txt,v 1.1 2002/01/31 23:42:49 
curcuru Exp $

HEAR YE, HEAR YE!

Software and documentation in this repository are covered under 
a number of different licenses.

Most files under xml-commons/java/external/ are covered 
under their respective LICENSE.*.txt files; see the matching 
README.*.txt files for descriptions.

Note that xml-commons/java/external/build.xml and 
xml-commons/java/external/src/manifest.commons are 
both covered under the Apache Software License.

All files not otherwise noted are covered under the 
Apache Software License in LICENSE.txt including all 
files under xml-commons/java/src

--README.dom.txt--

xml-commons/java/external/README.dom.txt $Id: README.dom.txt,v 1.1 
2002/01/31 23:13:42 curcuru Exp $

HEAR YE, HEAR YE!

All of the .java software and associated documentation about 
the DOM in this repository are distributed under the license 
from the W3C, which is provided herein.

LICENSE.dom-software.txt covers all software from the W3C 
including the following items in the xml-commons project:

    xml-commons/java/external/src/org/w3c
      and all subdirectories

LICENSE.dom-documentation.txt covers all documentation from the W3C 
including the following items in the xml-commons project:
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    xml-commons/java/external/xdocs/dom
      and all subdirectories

The actual DOM Java Language Binding classes in xml-commons came from: 
    http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Core-20001113/java-
binding.html
  The original versions are tagged 'DOM_LEVEL_2'

The specification of DOM Level 2's various parts is at:
    http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Core-20001113/
    http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Views-20001113/
  http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Events-20001113/
  http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Style-20001113/
  http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Traversal-Range-20001113/

--README.sax.txt--

xml-commons/java/external/README.sax.txt $Id: README.sax.txt,v 1.1 
2002/01/31 23:26:48 curcuru Exp $

HEAR YE, HEAR YE!

All of the .java software and associated documentation about 
SAX in this repository are distributed freely in the 
public domain.

LICENSE.sax.txt covers all software and documentation from the 
megginson.com including the following in the xml-commons project:

    xml-commons/java/external/src/org/xml/sax
      and all subdirectories
    xml-commons/java/external/xdocs/sax
      and all subdirectories

The actual SAX classes in xml-commons came from: 
    http://www.megginson.com/Software/index.html
  The original versions are tagged 'SAX-2_0-r2-prerelease'

--LICENSE.dom-software.txt--

xml-commons/java/external/LICENSE.dom-software.txt $Id: LICENSE.dom-
software.txt,v 1.1 2002/01/31 23:13:42 curcuru Exp $

This license came from: http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/copyright-
software-19980720
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W3CÆ SOFTWARE NOTICE AND LICENSE
Copyright © 1994-2001 World
Wide Web Consortium, World
Wide Web Consortium, (Massachusetts Institute of
Technology, Institut National de
Recherche en Informatique et en Automatique, Keio University). All 
Rights Reserved.
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/

This W3C work (including software, documents, or other related
items) is being provided by the copyright holders under the
following license. By obtaining, using and/or copying this work,
you (the licensee) agree that you have read, understood, and will
comply with the following terms and conditions:
Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software
and its documentation, with or without modification,† for any
purpose and without fee or royalty is hereby granted, provided that
you include the following on ALL copies of the software and
documentation or portions thereof, including modifications, that
you make:

The full text of this NOTICE in a location viewable to users of
the redistributed or derivative work.

Any pre-existing intellectual property disclaimers, notices, or
terms and conditions. If none exist, a short notice of the
following form (hypertext is preferred, text is permitted) should
be used within the body of any redistributed or derivative code:
"Copyright © [$date-of-software] World Wide Web Consortium, 
(Massachusetts Institute of
Technology, Institut National de
Recherche en Informatique et en Automatique, Keio University). All 
Rights Reserved.
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/"

Notice of any changes or modifications to the W3C files,
including the date changes were made. (We recommend you provide 
URIs to the location from which the code is derived.)

THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS PROVIDED "AS IS," AND
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS MAKE NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO, WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE
USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD
PARTY PATENTS, COPYRIGHTS, TRADEMARKS OR OTHER RIGHTS.
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
SPECIAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF THE
SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION.

The name and trademarks of copyright holders may NOT be used in
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advertising or publicity pertaining to the software without
specific, written prior permission. Title to copyright in this
software and any associated documentation will at all times remain
with copyright holders.
____________________________________
This formulation of W3C's notice and license became active on
August 14 1998 so as to improve compatibility with GPL. This
version ensures that W3C software licensing terms are no more
restrictive than GPL and consequently W3C software may be
distributed in GPL packages. See the older formulation for the
policy prior to this date. Please see our Copyright FAQ for common 
questions about using materials from
our site, including specific terms and conditions for packages like
libwww, Amaya, and Jigsaw. 
Other questions about this notice can be
directed to site-policy@w3.org.

webmaster
(last updated $Date: 2002/01/31 23:13:42 $)

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
=======================================================================
=

Python Software Foundation - Python 3.6.8-18.0.5

From https://docs.python.org/3.6/license.html
----------
History and License
History of the software
Python was created in the early 1990s by Guido van Rossum at Stichting 
Mathematisch Centrum (CWI, see https://www.cwi.nl/) in the Netherlands 
as a successor of a language called ABC. Guido remains Python’s 
principal author, although it includes many contributions from others.

In 1995, Guido continued his work on Python at the Corporation for 
National Research Initiatives (CNRI, see https://
www.cnri.reston.va.us/) in Reston, Virginia where he released several 
versions of the software.

In May 2000, Guido and the Python core development team moved to 
BeOpen.com to form the BeOpen PythonLabs team. In October of the same 
year, the PythonLabs team moved to Digital Creations (now Zope 
Corporation; see https://www.zope.org/). In 2001, the Python Software 
Foundation (PSF, see https://www.python.org/psf/) was formed, a non-
profit organization created specifically to own Python-related 
Intellectual Property. Zope Corporation is a sponsoring member of the 
PSF.
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All Python releases are Open Source (see https://opensource.org/ for 
the Open Source Definition). Historically, most, but not all, Python 
releases have also been GPL-compatible; the table below summarizes the 
various releases.

    Release              Derived     Year             
Owner             GPL-
                                
from                                                         
compatible? (1)

    0.9.0 thru 1.2     n/a             1991-1995    
CWI                 yes
    1.3 thru 1.5.2      1.2               1995-1999   
CNRI               yes
    1.6                        1.5.2           2000            
CNRI               no
    2.0                       1.6              2000            
BeOpen.com no
    1.6.1                      1.6              2001             
CNRI               yes (2)
    2.1                         2.0+1.6.1   2001              
PSF                 no
    2.0.1                      2.0+1.6.1   2001              
PSF                yes
    2.1.1                       2.1+2.0.1    2001              
PSF                yes
    2.1.2                      2.1.1            2002             
PSF                yes
    2.1.3                      2.1.2           2002             
PSF                yes
    2.2 and above    2.1.1            2001-now    PSF                
yes

Note GPL-compatible doesn’t mean that we’re distributing Python under 
the GPL. All Python licenses, unlike the GPL, let you distribute a 
modified version without making your changes open source. The GPL-
compatible licenses make it possible to combine Python with other 
software that is released under the GPL; the others don’t.
Thanks to the many outside volunteers who have worked under Guido’s 
direction to make these releases possible.

----------
Terms and conditions for accessing or otherwise using Python
PSF LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 3.6.10
1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation 
("PSF"), and
   the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise 
using Python
   3.6.10 software in source or binary form and its associated 
documentation.
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2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
   grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
   analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
   distribute, and otherwise use Python 3.6.10 alone or in any 
derivative
   version, provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's 
notice of
   copyright, i.e., "Copyright © 2001-2020 Python Software Foundation; 
All Rights
   Reserved" are retained in Python 3.6.10 alone or in any derivative 
version
   prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or
   incorporates Python 3.6.10 or any part thereof, and wants to make 
the
   derivative work available to others as provided herein, then 
Licensee hereby
   agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of the changes 
made to Python
   3.6.10.

4. PSF is making Python 3.6.10 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.
   PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  BY 
WAY OF
   EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
   WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE 
OR THAT THE
   USE OF PYTHON 3.6.10 WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
3.6.10
   FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF
   MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 3.6.10, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE
   THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship
   of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and Licensee.  
This License
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   Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF trademarks or trade 
name in a
   trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
   third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python 3.6.10, Licensee 
agrees
   to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

----------
BEOPEN.COM LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 2.0
BEOPEN PYTHON OPEN SOURCE LICENSE AGREEMENT VERSION 1

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between BeOpen.com ("BeOpen"), having an 
office at
   160 Saratoga Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95051, and the Individual or 
Organization
   ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using this software in source 
or binary
   form and its associated documentation ("the Software").

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this BeOpen Python License 
Agreement,
   BeOpen hereby grants Licensee a non-exclusive, royalty-free, world-
wide license
   to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, 
prepare derivative
   works, distribute, and otherwise use the Software alone or in any 
derivative
   version, provided, however, that the BeOpen Python License is 
retained in the
   Software, alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.

3. BeOpen is making the Software available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.
   BEOPEN MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  
BY WAY OF
   EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, BEOPEN MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
   WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE 
OR THAT THE
   USE OF THE SOFTWARE WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

4. BEOPEN SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF THE 
SOFTWARE FOR
   ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF USING,
   MODIFYING OR DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE, OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, 
EVEN IF
   ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.
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5. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

6. This License Agreement shall be governed by and interpreted in all 
respects
   by the law of the State of California, excluding conflict of law 
provisions.
   Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship of
   agency, partnership, or joint venture between BeOpen and Licensee.  
This License
   Agreement does not grant permission to use BeOpen trademarks or 
trade names in a
   trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
   third party.  As an exception, the "BeOpen Python" logos available 
at
   http://www.pythonlabs.com/logos.html may be used according to the 
permissions
   granted on that web page.

7. By copying, installing or otherwise using the software, Licensee 
agrees to be
   bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

----------
CNRI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 1.6.1
1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Corporation for National 
Research
   Initiatives, having an office at 1895 Preston White Drive, Reston, 
VA 20191
   ("CNRI"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing 
and
   otherwise using Python 1.6.1 software in source or binary form and 
its
   associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, CNRI 
hereby
   grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
   analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
   distribute, and otherwise use Python 1.6.1 alone or in any 
derivative version,
   provided, however, that CNRI's License Agreement and CNRI's notice 
of copyright,
   i.e., "Copyright © 1995-2001 Corporation for National Research 
Initiatives; All
   Rights Reserved" are retained in Python 1.6.1 alone or in any 
derivative version
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   prepared by Licensee.  Alternately, in lieu of CNRI's License 
Agreement,
   Licensee may substitute the following text (omitting the quotes): 
"Python 1.6.1
   is made available subject to the terms and conditions in CNRI's 
License
   Agreement.  This Agreement together with Python 1.6.1 may be 
located on the
   Internet using the following unique, persistent identifier (known 
as a handle):
   1895.22/1013.  This Agreement may also be obtained from a proxy 
server on the
   Internet using the following URL: http://hdl.handle.net/
1895.22/1013."

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or
   incorporates Python 1.6.1 or any part thereof, and wants to make 
the derivative
   work available to others as provided herein, then Licensee hereby 
agrees to
   include in any such work a brief summary of the changes made to 
Python 1.6.1.

4. CNRI is making Python 1.6.1 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.  CNRI
   MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  BY WAY 
OF EXAMPLE,
   BUT NOT LIMITATION, CNRI MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION 
OR WARRANTY
   OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT 
THE USE OF
   PYTHON 1.6.1 WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. CNRI SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
1.6.1 FOR
   ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF
   MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 1.6.1, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE
   THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

7. This License Agreement shall be governed by the federal 
intellectual property
   law of the United States, including without limitation the federal 
copyright
   law, and, to the extent such U.S. federal law does not apply, by 
the law of the
   Commonwealth of Virginia, excluding Virginia's conflict of law 
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provisions.
   Notwithstanding the foregoing, with regard to derivative works 
based on Python
   1.6.1 that incorporate non-separable material that was previously 
distributed
   under the GNU General Public License (GPL), the law of the 
Commonwealth of
   Virginia shall govern this License Agreement only as to issues 
arising under or
   with respect to Paragraphs 4, 5, and 7 of this License Agreement.  
Nothing in
   this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any relationship 
of agency,
   partnership, or joint venture between CNRI and Licensee.  This 
License Agreement
   does not grant permission to use CNRI trademarks or trade name in a 
trademark
   sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or 
any third
   party.

8. By clicking on the "ACCEPT" button where indicated, or by copying, 
installing
   or otherwise using Python 1.6.1, Licensee agrees to be bound by the 
terms and
   conditions of this License Agreement.

----------
CWI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 0.9.0 THROUGH 1.2
Copyright © 1991 - 1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Amsterdam, The
Netherlands.  All rights reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted, 
provided that
the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that both that 
copyright
notice and this permission notice appear in supporting documentation, 
and that
the name of Stichting Mathematisch Centrum or CWI not be used in 
advertising or
publicity pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, 
written
prior permission.

STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO 
THIS
SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS, IN NO
EVENT SHALL STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, 
INDIRECT
OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS 
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OF USE,
DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER 
TORTIOUS
ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF 
THIS
SOFTWARE.

--------------------
Licenses and Acknowledgements for Incorporated Software
This section is an incomplete, but growing list of licenses and 
acknowledgements for third-party software incorporated in the Python 
distribution.
----------
Mersenne Twister
The _random module includes code based on a download from http://
www.math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/~m-mat/MT/MT2002/emt19937ar.html. The 
following are the verbatim comments from the original code:

A C-program for MT19937, with initialization improved 2002/1/26.
Coded by Takuji Nishimura and Makoto Matsumoto.

Before using, initialize the state by using init_genrand(seed)
or init_by_array(init_key, key_length).

Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002, Makoto Matsumoto and Takuji Nishimura,
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

 3. The names of its contributors may not be used to endorse or promote
    products derived from this software without specific prior written
    permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
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LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Any feedback is very welcome.
http://www.math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/~m-mat/MT/emt.html
email: m-mat @ math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp (remove space)

----------
Sockets
The socket module uses the functions, getaddrinfo(), and 
getnameinfo(), which are coded in separate source files from the WIDE 
Project, http://www.wide.ad.jp/.

Copyright (C) 1995, 1996, 1997, and 1998 WIDE Project.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. Neither the name of the project nor the names of its contributors
   may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software
   without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE PROJECT AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE PROJECT OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

----------
Floating point exception control
The source for the fpectl module includes the following notice:
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  ---------------------------------------------------------------------
 /                       Copyright (c) 1996.                           
\
|          The Regents of the University of 
California.                 |
|                        All rights 
reserved.                           |
|                                                                      
 |
|   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software 
for   |
|   any purpose without fee is hereby granted, provided that this 
en-   |
|   tire notice is included in all copies of any software which is 
or   |
|   includes  a  copy  or  modification  of  this software and in 
all   |
|   copies of the supporting documentation for such 
software.           |
|                                                                      
 |
|   This  work was produced at the University of California, 
Lawrence   |
|   Livermore National Laboratory under  contract  no.  W-7405-
ENG-48   |
|   between  the  U.S.  Department  of  Energy and The Regents of 
the   |
|   University of California for the operation of UC 
LLNL.              |
|                                                                      
 |
|                              
DISCLAIMER                               |
|                                                                      
 |
|   This  software was prepared as an account of work sponsored by 
an   |
|   agency of the United States Government. Neither the United 
States   |
|   Government  nor the University of California nor any of their 
em-   |
|   ployees, makes any warranty, express or implied, or  assumes  
any   |
|   liability  or  responsibility  for the accuracy, completeness, 
or   |
|   usefulness of any information,  apparatus,  product,  or  
process   |
|   disclosed,   or  represents  that  its  use  would  not  
infringe   |
|   privately-owned rights. Reference herein to any specific  
commer-   |
|   cial  products,  process,  or  service  by trade name, 
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trademark,   |
|   manufacturer, or otherwise, does not  necessarily  constitute  
or   |
|   imply  its endorsement, recommendation, or favoring by the 
United   |
|   States Government or the University of California. The views  
and   |
|   opinions  of authors expressed herein do not necessarily state 
or   |
|   reflect those of the United States Government or  the  
University   |
|   of  California,  and shall not be used for advertising or 
product   |
 \  endorsement 
purposes.                                              /
  ---------------------------------------------------------------------

----------
Asynchronous socket services
The asynchat and asyncore modules contain the following notice:

Copyright 1996 by Sam Rushing

                        All Rights Reserved

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and
its documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby
granted, provided that the above copyright notice appear in all
copies and that both that copyright notice and this permission
notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of Sam
Rushing not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
distribution of the software without specific, written prior
permission.

SAM RUSHING DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE,
INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS, IN
NO EVENT SHALL SAM RUSHING BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS
OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT,
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN
CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

----------
Cookie management
The http.cookies module contains the following notice:

Copyright 2000 by Timothy O'Malley 

               All Rights Reserved

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software
and its documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby
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granted, provided that the above copyright notice appear in all
copies and that both that copyright notice and this permission
notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of
Timothy O'Malley  not be used in advertising or publicity
pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, written
prior permission.

Timothy O'Malley DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS
SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY
AND FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL Timothy O'Malley BE LIABLE FOR
ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS
ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR
PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

----------
Execution tracing
The trace module contains the following notice:

portions copyright 2001, Autonomous Zones Industries, Inc., all 
rights...
err...  reserved and offered to the public under the terms of the
Python 2.2 license.
Author: Zooko O'Whielacronx
http://zooko.com/
mailto:zooko@zooko.com

Copyright 2000, Mojam Media, Inc., all rights reserved.
Author: Skip Montanaro

Copyright 1999, Bioreason, Inc., all rights reserved.
Author: Andrew Dalke

Copyright 1995-1997, Automatrix, Inc., all rights reserved.
Author: Skip Montanaro

Copyright 1991-1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum, all rights 
reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this Python software 
and
its associated documentation for any purpose without fee is hereby
granted, provided that the above copyright notice appears in all 
copies,
and that both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear 
in
supporting documentation, and that the name of neither Automatrix,
Bioreason or Mojam Media be used in advertising or publicity 
pertaining to
distribution of the software without specific, written prior 
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permission.

----------
UUencode and UUdecode functions
The uu module contains the following notice:

Copyright 1994 by Lance Ellinghouse
Cathedral City, California Republic, United States of America.
                       All Rights Reserved
Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that
both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
supporting documentation, and that the name of Lance Ellinghouse
not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution
of the software without specific, written prior permission.
LANCE ELLINGHOUSE DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL LANCE ELLINGHOUSE CENTRUM BE LIABLE
FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Modified by Jack Jansen, CWI, July 1995:
- Use binascii module to do the actual line-by-line conversion
  between ascii and binary. This results in a 1000-fold speedup. The C
  version is still 5 times faster, though.
- Arguments more compliant with Python standard

----------
XML Remote Procedure Calls
The xmlrpc.client module contains the following notice:

    The XML-RPC client interface is

Copyright (c) 1999-2002 by Secret Labs AB
Copyright (c) 1999-2002 by Fredrik Lundh

By obtaining, using, and/or copying this software and/or its
associated documentation, you agree that you have read, understood,
and will comply with the following terms and conditions:

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and
its associated documentation for any purpose and without fee is
hereby granted, provided that the above copyright notice appears in
all copies, and that both that copyright notice and this permission
notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of
Secret Labs AB or the author not be used in advertising or publicity
pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, written
prior permission.
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SECRET LABS AB AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD
TO THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANT-
ABILITY AND FITNESS.  IN NO EVENT SHALL SECRET LABS AB OR THE AUTHOR
BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY
DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS
ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE
OF THIS SOFTWARE.

----------
test_epoll
The test_epoll module contains the following notice:

Copyright (c) 2001-2006 Twisted Matrix Laboratories.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

----------
Select kqueue
The select module contains the following notice for the kqueue 
interface:

Copyright (c) 2000 Doug White, 2006 James Knight, 2007 Christian Heimes
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND
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ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

----------
SipHash24
The file Python/pyhash.c contains Marek Majkowski’ implementation of 
Dan Bernstein’s SipHash24 algorithm. The contains the following note:

Copyright (c) 2013  Marek Majkowski 

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

Original location:
   https://github.com/majek/csiphash/

Solution inspired by code from:
   Samuel Neves (supercop/crypto_auth/siphash24/little)
   djb (supercop/crypto_auth/siphash24/little2)
   Jean-Philippe Aumasson (https://131002.net/siphash/siphash24.c)

----------
strtod and dtoa
The file Python/dtoa.c, which supplies C functions dtoa and strtod for 
conversion of C doubles to and from strings, is derived from the file 
of the same name by David M. Gay, currently available from http://

1085



www.netlib.org/fp/. The original file, as retrieved on March 16, 2009, 
contains the following copyright and licensing notice:

/****************************************************************
 *
 * The author of this software is David M. Gay.
 *
 * Copyright (c) 1991, 2000, 2001 by Lucent Technologies.
 *
 * Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for 
any
 * purpose without fee is hereby granted, provided that this entire 
notice
 * is included in all copies of any software which is or includes a 
copy
 * or modification of this software and in all copies of the supporting
 * documentation for such software.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS BEING PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED
 * WARRANTY.  IN PARTICULAR, NEITHER THE AUTHOR NOR LUCENT MAKES ANY
 * REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF ANY KIND CONCERNING THE 
MERCHANTABILITY
 * OF THIS SOFTWARE OR ITS FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
 *
 ***************************************************************/

----------
OpenSSL
The modules hashlib, posix, ssl, crypt use the OpenSSL library for 
added performance if made available by the operating system. 
Additionally, the Windows and Mac OS X installers for Python may 
include a copy of the OpenSSL libraries, so we include a copy of the 
OpenSSL license here:

 LICENSE ISSUES
 ==============

 The OpenSSL toolkit stays under a dual license, i.e. both the 
conditions of
 the OpenSSL License and the original SSLeay license apply to the 
toolkit.
 See below for the actual license texts. Actually both licenses are 
BSD-style
 Open Source licenses. In case of any license issues related to OpenSSL
 please contact openssl-core@openssl.org.

 OpenSSL License
 ---------------

   /* 
====================================================================
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    * Copyright (c) 1998-2008 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights 
reserved.
    *
    * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
    * modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
    * are met:
    *
    * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    *
    * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
    *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in
    *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
    *    distribution.
    *
    * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
    *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
    *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL 
Project
    *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
    *
    * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
    *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
    *    prior written permission. For written permission, please 
contact
    *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
    *
    * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called 
"OpenSSL"
    *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
    *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
    *
    * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the 
following
    *    acknowledgment:
    *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL 
Project
    *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
    *
    * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND 
ANY
    * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
    * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
    * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
    * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
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    * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
    * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
    * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
    * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
    * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
    * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF 
ADVISED
    * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
    * 
====================================================================
    *
    * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric 
Young
    * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by 
Tim
    * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
    *
    */

----------
Original SSLeay License
-----------------------

   /* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
    * All rights reserved.
    *
    * This package is an SSL implementation written
    * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
    * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes 
SSL.
    *
    * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as 
long as
    * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following 
conditions
    * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
    * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
    * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
    * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
    *
    * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright 
notices in
    * the code are not to be removed.
    * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
    * as the author of the parts of the library used.
    * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup 
or
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    * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
    *
    * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
    * modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
    * are met:
    * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
    *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
    *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in the
    *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
    * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
    *    must display the following acknowledgement:
    *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
    *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
    *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from 
the library
    *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
    * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
    *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
    *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
    *
    * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
    * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, THE
    * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE
    * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
    * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
    * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF 
SUBSTITUTE GOODS
    * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
    * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT, STRICT
    * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY
    * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF
    * SUCH DAMAGE.
    *
    * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
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version or
    * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code 
cannot simply be
    * copied and put under another distribution licence
    * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
    */

----------
expat
The pyexpat extension is built using an included copy of the expat 
sources unless the build is configured --with-system-expat:

Copyright (c) 1998, 1999, 2000 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd
                               and Clark Cooper

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT,
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

----------
libffi
The _ctypes extension is built using an included copy of the libffi 
sources unless the build is configured --with-system-libffi:

Copyright (c) 1996-2008  Red Hat, Inc and others.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
``Software''), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
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THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'', WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER
DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

----------
zlib
The zlib extension is built using an included copy of the zlib sources 
if the zlib version found on the system is too old to be used for the 
build:

Copyright (C) 1995-2011 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler

This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied
warranty.  In no event will the authors be held liable for any damages
arising from the use of this software.

Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose,
including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute it
freely, subject to the following restrictions:

1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must not
   claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this software
   in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation would 
be
   appreciated but is not required.

2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must 
not be
   misrepresented as being the original software.

3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
distribution.

Jean-loup Gailly        Mark Adler
jloup@gzip.org          madler@alumni.caltech.edu

----------
cfuhash
The implementation of the hash table used by the tracemalloc is based 
on the cfuhash project:

Copyright (c) 2005 Don Owens
All rights reserved.

This code is released under the BSD license:

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
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modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

  * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
    copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
    disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
    with the distribution.

  * Neither the name of the author nor the names of its
    contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived
    from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE
COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR
SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

----------
libmpdec
The _decimal module is built using an included copy of the libmpdec 
library unless the build is configured --with-system-libmpdec:

Copyright (c) 2008-2016 Stefan Krah. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
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CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

JSON.org JSON in Java 20211205

URL for License – http://www.json.org/license.html

Copyright (c) 2002 JSON.org

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

The Software shall be used for Good, not Evil.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Google Guava 31.1

Copyright (C) 2020 The Guava Authors

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
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   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

   Apache License Version 2.0
                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).
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      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

1095



   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
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          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
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      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

====================================================================
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+--- 4th party: com.google.guava:failureaccess

Copyright (C) 2018 The Guava Authors

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

   < Apache License Version 2.0>
====================================================================

+--- 4th party: com.google.guava:listenablefuture

Copyright (C) 2018 The Guava Authors

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

   < Apache License Version 2.0>
====================================================================

+--- 4th party: com.google.code.findbugs:jsr305

The JSR-305 reference implementation (lib/jsr305.jar) is
distributed under the terms of the New BSD license:

  http://www.opensource.org/licenses/bsd-license.php
  
See the JSR-305 home page for more information:

  http://code.google.com/p/jsr-305/
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Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

   
======================================================================
+--- 4th party: jcip-annotations

Copyright (c) 2005, Brian Goetz and Tim Peierls

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
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HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

   
======================================================================
+--- 4th party: com.google.errorprone:error_prone_annotations

Copyright 2015 The Error Prone Authors.

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
   
  < Apache License Version 2.0>
  
==================================================================
+--- 4th party: com.google.j2objc:j2objc-annotations

Google Inc.
Daniel Connelly

Copyright 2012 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
   
   < Apache License Version 2.0>
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=======================================================================
====

+--- 4th party: org.checkerframework:checker-qual

Copyright 2004-present by the Checker Framework developers

MIT License:

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

=======================================================================
====

+--- 4th party: org.codehaus.mojo:animal-sniffer-annotations

MIT License:

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
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copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

Copyright (c) 2009 codehaus.org.

=======================================================================
====

Google GSON 2.9.0

Google Gson

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
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      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
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systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and
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      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
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Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   Copyright (C) 2008 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
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You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2009 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2010 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2011 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
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implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

 Copyright (C) 2012 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2014 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2015 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2016 The Gson Authors

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
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you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2016 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2017 The Gson authors

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2017 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
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WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2018 The Gson authors

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

The Apache Software Foundation Commons
Codec 59c7915

Top Level Component : Commons Codec
Top Level Component License :  Apache 2.0

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
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the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
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the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
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          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
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describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
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      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
   
Top Level Component Copyright:

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2022 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

=======================================================================
========

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

Pivotal Software, Inc spring-context 5.3.20

org.springframework:spring-context

spring-context has following 4th party dependencies:
org.springframework:spring-aop
org.springframework:spring-beans
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org.springframework:spring-core
org.springframework:spring-jcl
org.springframework:spring-expression

All the above mentioned artifacts are licensed under Apache 2.0 License

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        https://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
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      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
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      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
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          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
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special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "{}"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright {yyyy} {name of copyright owner}

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Notice:
Spring Framework ${version}
Copyright (c) 2002-${copyright} Pivotal, Inc.
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This product is licensed to you under the Apache License, Version 2.0
(the "License"). You may not use this product except in compliance with
the License.

This product may include a number of subcomponents with separate
copyright notices and license terms. Your use of the source code for
these subcomponents is subject to the terms and conditions of the
subcomponent's license, as noted in the license.txt file.

=======================================================================
=

Recursive fourth party components:-
==================================================
1. org.springframework » spring-aop

A) org.springframework » spring-beans

a) org.springframework » spring-core

*) org.springframework » spring-jcl

B) org.springframework » spring-core

a) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=======================separator=======================

2. org.springframework » spring-beans

A) org.springframework » spring-core

a) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=======================separator=======================

3. org.springframework » spring-core

A) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=======================separator=======================
4. org.springframework » spring-expression
A) org.springframework » spring-core

a) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=========================END===============================

Pivotal Software, Inc spring-core 5.3.20

org.springframework:spring-core

spring-core has following 4th party dependencies:
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org.springframework:spring-jcl

All the above mentioned artifacts are licensed under Apache 2.0 License

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        https://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
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      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
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      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
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          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
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a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "{}"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright {yyyy} {name of copyright owner}

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Notice:
Spring Framework ${version}
Copyright (c) 2002-${copyright} Pivotal, Inc.

This product is licensed to you under the Apache License, Version 2.0
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(the "License"). You may not use this product except in compliance with
the License.

This product may include a number of subcomponents with separate
copyright notices and license terms. Your use of the source code for
these subcomponents is subject to the terms and conditions of the
subcomponent's license, as noted in the license.txt file.

Apache - HttpComponents HttpClient 5.1.3

Apache HttpComponents Client
Copyright 1999-2022 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

                   Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.
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      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
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      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
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          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
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      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

=======================================================================
==

This project includes Public Suffix List copied from

licensed under the terms of the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0

Full license text: 

Mozilla Public License Version 2.0
==================================

1. Definitions
--------------

1.1. "Contributor"
    means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to
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    the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"
    means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used
    by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"
    means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"
    means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
    the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code
    Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case
    including portions thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
    means

    (a) that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described
        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

    (b) that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the
        terms of a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"
    means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"
    means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in
    a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"
    means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"
    means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible,
    whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and
    all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"
    means any of the following:

    (a) any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered
        Software; or

    (b) any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered
        Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor
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    means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
    process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
    Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
    License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having
    made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
    Contributor Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"
    means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU
    Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General
    Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those
    licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"
    means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")
    means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this
    License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that
    controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. 
For
    purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct
    or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity,
    whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than
    fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial
    ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
--------------------------------

2.1. Grants

Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
non-exclusive license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark)
    Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available,
    modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
    Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, 
or
    as part of a Larger Work; and

(b) under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer
    for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
    Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution
become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first
distributes such Contribution.
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2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted 
under
this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the
distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a
Contributor:

(a) for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software;
    or

(b) for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's
    modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its
    Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
    Version); or

(c) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of
    its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with
the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to
distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License 
(if
permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights
to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted
in Section 2.1.
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3. Responsibilities
-------------------

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any
Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be under
the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source
Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not
attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source Code
Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

(a) such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code
    Form, as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients 
of
    the Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code
    Form by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more
    than the cost of distribution to the recipient; and

(b) You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
    License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the
    license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter
    the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice,
provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License for
the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered
Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and 
the
Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software
under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of
the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered
Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
(including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty,
or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of
the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to
the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms
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You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support,
indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered
Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on
behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any
such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered 
by
You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any
liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to any
jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
---------------------------------------------------

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this
License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to
statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with
the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b)
describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description 
must
be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the Covered
Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute
or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a
recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination
--------------

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate automatically
if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become
compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a particular
Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such
Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on 
an
ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the
non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have
come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular
Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor
notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is 
the
first time You have received notice of non-compliance with this License
from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after
Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version
directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted to
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You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under Section
2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all
end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) 
which
have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this 
License
prior to termination shall survive termination.

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  6. Disclaimer of Warranty                                           
*
*  -------------------------                                           
*
*                                                                      
*
*  Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is"       
*
*  basis, without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or  
*
*  statutory, including, without limitation, warranties that the       
*
*  Covered Software is free of defects, merchantable, fit for a        
*
*  particular purpose or non-infringing. The entire risk as to the     
*
*  quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You.        
*
*  Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You     
*
*  (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing,   
*
*  repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an   
*
*  essential part of this License. No use of any Covered Software is   
*
*  authorized under this License except under this disclaimer.         
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  7. Limitation of Liability                                          
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*
*  --------------------------                                          
*
*                                                                      
*
*  Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort      
*
*  (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any           
*
*  Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as          
*
*  permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect,         
*
*  special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character      
*
*  including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of    
*
*  goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any    
*
*  and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party      
*
*  shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This   
*
*  limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or   
*
*  personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the       
*
*  extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some               
*
*  jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of           
*
*  incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and          
*
*  limitation may not apply to You.                                    
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

8. Litigation
-------------

Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the
courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal
place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions.
Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring
cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
----------------
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This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides
that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter
shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
---------------------------

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or
publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given a
distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version
of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the license
steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to
create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove
any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that
such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With
Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the
notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
-------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public
  License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this
  file, You can obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular
file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE
file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look
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for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice
---------------------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as
  defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

Fourth Party Dependencies:

SLF4J source code and binaries are distributed under the MIT license.

 Copyright (c) 2004-2017 QOS.ch
 All rights reserved.

 Permission is hereby granted, free  of charge, to any person obtaining
 a  copy  of this  software  and  associated  documentation files  (the
 "Software"), to  deal in  the Software without  restriction, including
 without limitation  the rights to  use, copy, modify,  merge, publish,
 distribute,  sublicense, and/or sell  copies of  the Software,  and to
 permit persons to whom the Software  is furnished to do so, subject to
 the following conditions:
 
 The  above  copyright  notice  and  this permission  notice  shall  be
 included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
 
 THE  SOFTWARE IS  PROVIDED  "AS  IS", WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF ANY  KIND,
 EXPRESS OR  IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED  TO THE  WARRANTIES OF
 MERCHANTABILITY,    FITNESS    FOR    A   PARTICULAR    PURPOSE    AND
 NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
 LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
 OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
 WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

---------------------------------------------------------

Apache HttpComponents Core
Copyright 2005-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

---------------------------------------------------------

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).
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src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

=======================================================================
========

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

FasterXML, LLC jackson-core 2.13.3

Copyright © 2008–2022 FasterXML. All rights reserved.

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.
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      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
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      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
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      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.
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   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
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      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

perl-JSON 4.03

Copyright 2005-2013 by Makamaka Hannyaharamitu
This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify 
it under the same terms as Perl itself.
Perl Licensing
    Perl5 is Copyright (C) 1993-2005, by Larry Wall and others.
    It is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it 
under the terms of either:
    a) the GNU General Public License as published by the Free 
Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option) any later 
version, or
GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
             Version 1, February 1989
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 Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307, USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
                Preamble
  The license agreements of most software companies try to keep users
at the mercy of those companies.  By contrast, our General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  The
General Public License applies to the Free Software Foundation's
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it.
You can use it for your programs, too.
  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Specifically, the General Public License is designed to make
sure that you have the freedom to give away or sell copies of free
software, that you receive source code or can get it if you want it,
that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free
programs; and that you know you can do these things.
  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
  For example, if you distribute copies of a such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must tell them their rights.
  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.
  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.
  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
  0. This License Agreement applies to any program or other work which
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be
distributed under the terms of this General Public License.  The
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based
on the Program" means either the Program or any work containing the
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications.  
Each
licensee is addressed as "you".
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source
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code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously 
and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and
disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this
General Public License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any
other recipients of the Program a copy of this General Public License
along with the Program.  You may charge a fee for the physical act of
transferring a copy.
  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion 
of
it, and copy and distribute such modifications under the terms of 
Paragraph
1 above, provided that you also do the following:
    a) cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that
    you changed the files and the date of any change; and
    b) cause the whole of any work that you distribute or publish, that
    in whole or in part contains the Program or any part thereof, 
either
    with or without modifications, to be licensed at no charge to all
    third parties under the terms of this General Public License 
(except
    that you may choose to grant warranty protection to some or all
    third parties, at your option).
    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when
    run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive 
use
    in the simplest and most usual way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this General
    Public License.
    d) You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a
    copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in
    exchange for a fee.
Mere aggregation of another independent work with the Program (or its
derivative) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not 
bring
the other work under the scope of these terms.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a portion or 
derivative of
it, under Paragraph 2) in object code or executable form under the 
terms of
Paragraphs 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:
    a) accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,
    b) accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party free (except for a nominal charge
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    for the cost of distribution) a complete machine-readable copy of 
the
    corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,
    c) accompany it with the information you received as to where the
    corresponding source code may be obtained.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form alone.)
Source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making
modifications to it.  For an executable file, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains; but, as a special
exception, it need not include source code for modules which are 
standard
libraries that accompany the operating system on which the executable
file runs, or for standard header files or definitions files that
accompany that operating system.
  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or transfer the
Program except as expressly provided under this General Public License.
Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or 
transfer
the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights to 
use
the Program under this License.  However, parties who have received
copies, or rights to use copies, from you under this General Public
License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties
remain in full compliance.
  5. By copying, distributing or modifying the Program (or any work 
based
on the Program) you indicate your acceptance of this license to do so,
and all its terms and conditions.
  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original
licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these
terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further restrictions on 
the
recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.

  7. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.
Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of the license which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
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of
the license, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.
  8. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.
                NO WARRANTY
  9. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
  10. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs
  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to humanity, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these
terms.
  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest 
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to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.
    
    Copyright (C) 19yy  
    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option)
    any later version.
    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.
    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation,
    Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307, USA.
Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.
If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:
    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19xx name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.
The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show
c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your
program.
You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here a sample; alter the names:
  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  program `Gnomovision' (a program to direct compilers to make passes
  at assemblers) written by James Hacker.
  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice
That's all there is to it!
   
 b) the "Artistic License".
The "Artistic License"
                Preamble
The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a
Package may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some
semblance of artistic control over the development of the package,
while giving the users of the package the right to use and distribute
the Package in a more-or-less customary fashion, plus the right to make
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reasonable modifications.
Definitions:
    "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the
    Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files
    created through textual modification.
    "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been
    modified, or has been modified in accordance with the wishes
    of the Copyright Holder as specified below.
    "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or
    copyrights for the package.
    "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing
    this Package.
    "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the
    basis of media cost, duplication charges, time of people involved,
    and so on.  (You will not be required to justify it to the
    Copyright Holder, but only to the computing community at large
    as a market that must bear the fee.)
    "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item
    itself, though there may be fees involved in handling the item.
    It also means that recipients of the item may redistribute it
    under the same conditions they received it.
1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that you
duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.
2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other modifications
derived from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder.  A Package
modified in such a way shall still be considered the Standard Version.
3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided
that you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how and
when you changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of 
the
following:
    a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make 
them
    Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to Usenet 
or
    an equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major 
archive
    site such as uunet.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder to 
include
    your modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.
    b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or 
organization.
    c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not conflict
    with standard executables, which must also be provided, and provide
    a separate manual page for each non-standard executable that 
clearly
    documents how it differs from the Standard Version.
    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.
4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or
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executable form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:
    a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library 
files,
    together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) on 
where
    to get the Standard Version.
    b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of
    the Package with your modifications.
    c) give non-standard executables non-standard names, and clearly
    document the differences in manual pages (or equivalent), together
    with instructions on where to get the Standard Version.
    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.
5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of this
Package.  You may charge any fee you choose for support of this
Package.  You may not charge a fee for this Package itself.  However,
you may distribute this Package in aggregate with other (possibly
commercial) programs as part of a larger (possibly commercial) software
distribution provided that you do not advertise this Package as a
product of your own.  You may embed this Package's interpreter within
an executable of yours (by linking); this shall be construed as a mere
form of aggregation, provided that the complete Standard Version of the
interpreter is so embedded.
6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as
output from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall
under the copyright of this Package, but belong to whoever generated
them, and may be sold commercially, and may be aggregated with this
Package.  If such scripts or library files are aggregated with this
Package via the so-called "undump" or "unexec" methods of producing a
binary executable image, then distribution of such an image shall
neither be construed as a distribution of this Package nor shall it
fall under the restrictions of Paragraphs 3 and 4, provided that you do
not represent such an executable image as a Standard Version of this
Package.
7. C subroutines (or comparably compiled subroutines in other
languages) supplied by you and linked into this Package in order to
emulate subroutines and variables of the language defined by this
Package shall not be considered part of this Package, but are the
equivalent of input as in Paragraph 6, provided these subroutines do
not change the language in any way that would cause it to fail the
regression tests for the language.
8. Aggregation of this Package with a commercial distribution is always
permitted provided that the use of this Package is embedded; that is,
when no overt attempt is made to make this Package's interfaces visible
to the end user of the commercial distribution.  Such use shall not be
construed as a distribution of this Package.
9. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.
10. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
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                The End
        For those of you that choose to use the GNU General Public 
License, my interpretation of the GNU General Public License is that 
no Perl script falls under the terms of the GPL unless you explicitly 
put said script under the terms of the GPL yourself.
        Furthermore, any object code linked with perl does not 
automatically fall under the terms of the GPL, provided such object 
code only adds definitions of subroutines and variables, and does not 
otherwise impair the resulting interpreter from executing any standard 
Perl script. I consider linking in C subroutines in this manner to be 
the moral equivalent of defining subroutines in the Perl language 
itself. You may sell such an object file as proprietary provided that 
you provide or offer to provide the Perl source, as specified by the 
GNU General Public License. (This is merely an alternate way of 
specifying input to the program.) You may also sell a binary produced 
by the dumping of a running Perl script that belongs to you, provided 
that you provide or offer to provide the Perl source as specified by 
the GPL. (The fact that a Perl interpreter and your code are in the 
same binary file is, in this case, a form of mere aggregation.)
        This is my interpretation of the GPL. If you still have 
concerns or difficulties understanding my intent, feel free to contact 
me. Of course, the Artistic License spells all this out for your 
protection, so you may prefer to use that.
        -- Larry Wall

Bouncy Castle Crypto API 1.0.2.3 (FIPS)

Copyright (c) 2000 - 2019 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc. 
(https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
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Bouncy Castle Crypto APIs for Public Key
Infrastructure (PKI) bcpkix-fips-1.0.6

https://www.bouncycastle.org/licence.html

Copyright (c) 2000 - 2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc. 
(https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

-------------
4P Dependencies:

org.bouncycastle:bc-fips:[1.0.0,2.0.0)

Copyright (c) 2000 - 2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc. 
(https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
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MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Oracle OCI SDK for Python 2.67.0

Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 or Apache License 2.0.  See below for license 
terms.  You may choose either license.
 ____________________________
The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
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TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
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purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
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If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
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of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------------------------

NOTICE:
Copyright (c) 2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------------------------

OCI toolkit for Python Third Party License File

------------------------ Third Party Components 

1161



------------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- MIT License
- Apache License 2.0
- Mozilla Public License 2.0 (MPL 2.0)
- BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License
- BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
- GNU Lesser General Public License v2.1
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
Requests
Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

======================== Third Party Components 
========================
certifi
* Copyright
* License: Mozilla Public License 2.0 (MPL 2.0)
* Source code: https://github.com/certifi/python-certifi
* Project home: https://certifi.io

configparser
* Copyright Jason R. Coombs
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/jaraco/configparser
* Project home: https://github.com/jaraco/configparser

cryptography
* Copyright
* License: Apache License and BSD license
* Source code: https://github.com/pyca/cryptography
* Project home: https://github.com/pyca/cryptography

pyOpenSSL
* Copyright
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/pyca/pyopenssl
* Project home: https://www.pyopenssl.org/

attrs
* Copyright (c) 2015 Hynek Schlawack
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/python-attrs/attrs
* Project home: https://www.attrs.org

python-dateutil
* Copyright 2017- Paul Ganssle  2017- dateutil contributors (see 
AUTHORS file)
* License: Apache License 2.0
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* Source code: https://github.com/dateutil/dateutil
* Project home: https://dateutil.readthedocs.io/

pytz
* Copyright (c) 2003-2019 Stuart Bishop 
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/stub42/pytz
* Project home: https://pythonhosted.org/pytz

click
* Copyright 2014 Pallets
* License: BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
* Source code: https://github.com/pallets/click
* Project home: https://palletsprojects.com/p/click

six
* Copyright (c) 2010-2020 Benjamin Peterson
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/benjaminp/six
* Project home: https://github.com/benjaminp/six

vendorize
* Copyright (c) 2015, Michael Williamson All rights reserved
* License: BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License
* Source code: https://github.com/mwilliamson/python-vendorize
* Project home: https://github.com/mwilliamson/python-vendorize

chardet
* Copyright
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License v2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/chardet/chardet
* Project home: https://github.com/chardet/chardet

httpsig_cffi
* Copyright (c) 2014 Adam Knight 2012 Adam T. Lindsay (original author)
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/hawkowl/httpsig_cffi
* Project home: https://github.com/hawkowl/httpsig_cffi

idna
* Copyright (c) 2013-2021, Kim Davies All rights reserved
* License: BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
* Source code: https://github.com/kjd/idna
* Project home: https://github.com/kjd/idna

jwt
* Copyright
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/GehirnInc/python-jwt
* Project home: https://github.com/GehirnInc/python-jwt

requests
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* Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/psf/requests
* Project home: https://requests.readthedocs.io

urllib3
* Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and contributors (see 
CONTRIBUTORS.txt)
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/urllib3/urllib3
* Project home: https://urllib3.readthedocs.io

circuitbreaker
* Copyright (c) 2016-2020, Fabian Fuelling opensource@fabfuel.de. All 
rights reserved.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/fabfuel/circuitbreaker
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/circuitbreaker

pycparser
* Copyright (c) 2008-2020, Eli Bendersky All rights reserved.
* License: BSD-3-Clause New License
* Source code: https://github.com/eliben/pycparser
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/pycparser

ipaddress
* Copyright
* License: Python Software Foundation License Version 2
* Source code: https://github.com/phihag/ipaddress
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/ipaddress

cffi
* Copyright
* License: The MIT License
* Source code: https://pypi.org/project/cffi/#files
* Project home: https://cffi.readthedocs.io/en/latest

enum34
* Copyright (c) 2013, Ethan Furman All rights reserved
* License: BSD-3-Clause New License
* Source code: https://pypi.org/project/enum34/#files
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/enum34

typing
* Copyright
* License: Python Software Foundation License (PSF)
* Source code: https://pypi.org/project/typing/#files
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/typing

=============================== Licenses 
===============================
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------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------
Copyright Jason R. Coombs

Copyright (c) 2015 Hynek Schlawack

Copyright (c) 2003-2019 Stuart Bishop 

Copyright (c) 2010-2020 Benjamin Peterson

Copyright (c) 2014 Adam Knight 2012 Adam T. Lindsay (original author)

Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and contributors (see 
CONTRIBUTORS.txt)

Copyright (c) 2016-2020, Fabian Fuelling opensource@fabfuel.de. All 
rights reserved.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to
deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the
rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, 
and/or
sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS
IN THE SOFTWARE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

-------------------------- Apache License 2.0 
--------------------------
Copyright 2017- Paul Ganssle  2017- dateutil contributors (see AUTHORS 
file)
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                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
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purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
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Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
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and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
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      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

--------------------- BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License 
----------------
Copyright (c) 2015, Michael Williamson All rights reserved

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------ BSD-3-Clause New License 
----------------------
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Copyright 2014 Pallets

Copyright (c) 2013-2021, Kim Davies All rights reserved

Copyright (c) 2008-2020, Eli Bendersky All rights reserved

Copyright (c) 2013, Ethan Furman All rights reserved

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

    1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
       and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

    3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors
       may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software without
       specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT
SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT
OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT LIABILITY, OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE 
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------- Mozilla Public License 
-------------------------
Bundle of CA Root Certificates
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Certificate data from Mozilla as of: Thu Nov  3 19:04:19 2011#
This is a bundle of X.509 certificates of public Certificate 
Authorities
(CA). These were automatically extracted from Mozilla's root 
certificates
file (certdata.txt).  This file can be found in the mozilla source 
tree:
http://mxr.mozilla.org/mozilla/source/security/nss/lib/ckfw/builtins/
certdata.txt?raw=1#
It contains the certificates in PEM format and therefore
can be directly used with curl / libcurl / php_curl, or with
an Apache+mod_ssl webserver for SSL client authentication.
Just configure this file as the SSLCACertificateFile.#

***** BEGIN LICENSE BLOCK *****
This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public 
License,
v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You 
can obtain
one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

***** END LICENSE BLOCK *****
@(#) $RCSfile: certdata.txt,v $ $Revision: 1.80 $ $Date: 2011/11/03 
15:11:58 $

Mozilla Public License
Version 2.0
1. Definitions
    1.1. “Contributor”
        means each individual or legal entity that creates, 
contributes to
        the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

    1.2. “Contributor Version”
        means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) 
used by
        a Contributor and that particular Contributor’s Contribution.

    1.3. “Contribution”
        means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

    1.4. “Covered Software”
        means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
        the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source 
Code Form,
        and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case 
including portions thereof.

    1.5. “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”
        means that the initial Contributor has attached the notice 
described
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        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or that the Covered 
Software
        was made available under the terms of version 1.1 or earlier 
of the
        License, but not also under the terms of a Secondary License.

    1.6. “Executable Form”
        means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

    1.7. “Larger Work”
        means a work that combines Covered Software with other 
material, in a
        separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

    1.8. “License”
        means this document.

    1.9. “Licensable”
        means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent 
possible, whether
        at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all 
of the rights
        conveyed by this License.

    1.10. “Modifications”
        means any of the following: any file in Source Code Form that 
results
        from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the 
contents of
        Covered Software; or any new file in Source Code Form that 
contains any
        Covered Software.

    1.11. “Patent Claims” of a Contributor
        means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, 
method,
        process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
        Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
        License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, 
having
        made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
        Contributor Version.

    1.12. “Secondary License”
        means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the 
GNU
        Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero 
General
        Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those 
licenses.

    1.13. “Source Code Form”
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        means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

    1.14. “You” (or “Your”)
        means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under 
this
        License. For legal entities, “You” includes any entity that 
controls,
        is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For 
purposes
        of this definition, “control” means (a) the power, direct or 
indirect,
        to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether 
by contract
        or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent 
(50%) of the
        outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
    2.1. Grants
        Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, 
non-exclusive
        license: under intellectual property rights (other than patent 
or trademark)
        Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make 
available, modify,
        display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its 
Contributions,
        either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part 
of a Larger
        Work; and under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, 
use, sell, offer
        for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its 
Contributions
        or its Contributor Version.

    2.2. Effective Date
        The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any 
Contribution become
        effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first distributes
        such Contribution.

    2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope
        The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights 
granted under
        this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the
        distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this 
License.
        Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a
        Contributor:
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        for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered 
Software; or
        for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
party’s
        modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of 
its
        Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
        Version); or under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software 
in the
        absence of its Contributions.
        This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, 
service marks,
        or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to 
comply with
        the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

    2.4. Subsequent Licenses
        No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your 
choice to
        distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of 
this
        License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary 
License
        (if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

    2.5. Representation
        Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its 
Contributions
        are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to 
grant the rights
        to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

    2.6. Fair Use
        This License is not intended to limit any rights You have 
under applicable
        copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other 
equivalents.

    2.7. Conditions
        Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses 
granted in
        Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
    3.1. Distribution of Source Form
        All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, 
including any
        Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must 
be under
        the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source
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        Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of 
this License,
        and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not 
attempt to
        alter or restrict the recipients’ rights in the Source Code 
Form.

    3.2. Distribution of Executable Form
        If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:
        such Covered Software must also be made available in Source 
Code Form,
        as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of 
the
        Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code 
Form
        by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more 
than the
        cost of distribution to the recipient; and You may distribute 
such
        Executable Form under the terms of this License, or sublicense 
it under
        different terms, provided that the license for the Executable 
Form
        does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients’ rights in 
the
        Source Code Form under this License.

    3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work
        You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of 
Your choice,
        provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License
        for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination 
of Covered
        Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary 
Licenses, and the
        Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, 
this License
        permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software 
under the
        terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of 
the Larger
        Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered 
Software under
        the terms of either this License or such Secondary License(s).

    3.4. Notices
        You may not remove or alter the substance of any license 
notices (including
        copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations
        of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the 
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Covered Software,
        except that You may alter any license notices to the extent 
required to
        remedy known factual inaccuracies.

    3.5. Application of Additional Terms
        You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, 
support,
        indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients 
of Covered
        Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and 
not on
        behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear 
that any
        such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered
        by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every 
Contributor for
        any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of 
warranty,
        support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may 
include additional
        disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific 
to any
        jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
    If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of 
this License
    with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to 
statute, judicial
    order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of 
this License
    to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations 
and the code
    they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file 
included with all
    distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except 
to the extent
    prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be 
sufficiently
    detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to 
understand it.

5. Termination
    5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically
         if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You 
become
         compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a 
particular
         Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and 
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until such
         Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, 
and (b) on
         an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of 
the
         non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days 
after You
         have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a 
particular
         Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such 
Contributor
         notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, 
this is
         the first time You have received notice of non-compliance 
with this
         License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior 
to 30
         days after Your receipt of the notice.

    5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
         infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
         counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor 
Version
         directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights 
granted
         to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software 
under Section
         2.1 of this License shall terminate.

    5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, 
all end
         user license agreements (excluding distributors and 
resellers) which
         have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under 
this License
         prior to termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty
    Covered Software is provided under this License on an “as is” 
basis, without
    warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, 
including,
    without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is free 
of defects,
    merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-infringing. The 
entire
    risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered Software is 
with You.
    Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You 
(not any
    Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing, repair, 
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or correction.
    This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part of this 
License. No
    use of any Covered Software is authorized under this License 
except under
    this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability
    Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
    negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or 
anyone who
    distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You 
for any
    direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any character
    including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of 
goodwill,
    work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all 
other commercial
    damages or losses, even if such party shall have been informed of 
the possibility
    of such damages. This limitation of liability shall not apply to 
liability for
    death or personal injury resulting from such party’s negligence to 
the extent
    applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some jurisdictions do 
not allow the
    exclusion or limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so 
this exclusion
    and limitation may not apply to You.

8. Litigation
    Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts of
    a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place 
of business
    and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that 
jurisdiction, without
    reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this 
Section shall
    prevent a party’s ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
    This License represents the complete agreement concerning the 
subject matter
    hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be 
unenforceable, such
    provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make 
it enforceable.
    Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a 
contract shall
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    be construed against the drafter shall not be used to construe 
this License
    against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
    10.1. New Versions
        Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided 
in Section
        10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or
        publish new versions of this License. Each version will be 
given a
        distinguishing version number.

    10.2. Effect of New Versions
        You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the 
version
        of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
        or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the 
license steward.

    10.3. Modified Versions
        If you create software not governed by this License, and you 
want to create
        a new license for such software, you may create and use a 
modified version
        of this License if you rename the license and remove any 
references to the
        name of the license steward (except to note that such modified 
license
        differs from this License).

    10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With 
Secondary Licenses
        If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is 
Incompatible With Secondary
        Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the 
notice described in
        Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
    This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla 
Public License, v. 2.0.
    If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can 
obtain one at
    https://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

    If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a 
particular file, then
    You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a relevant
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    directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such a 
notice.

    You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses” Notice
    This Source Code Form is “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”, 
as defined by the
    Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE 
------------------
           GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
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you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
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encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

          GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
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and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
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and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
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therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
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    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.
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  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
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system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
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WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C)   

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
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necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  , 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------ PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2 
--------------
This package is a modified version of cpython's ipaddress module.
It is therefore distributed under the PSF license, as follows:

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
distribute, and otherwise use Python alone or in any derivative 
version,
provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's notice of 
copyright,
i.e., "Copyright (c) 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 
2009, 2010,
2011, 2012, 2013, 2014 Python Software Foundation; All Rights 
Reserved" are
retained in Python alone or in any derivative version prepared by 
Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
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DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

-------------- PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE (PSF) 
----------------
A. HISTORY OF THE SOFTWARE
==========================

Python was created in the early 1990s by Guido van Rossum at Stichting
Mathematisch Centrum (CWI, see http://www.cwi.nl) in the Netherlands
as a successor of a language called ABC.  Guido remains Python's
principal author, although it includes many contributions from others.

In 1995, Guido continued his work on Python at the Corporation for
National Research Initiatives (CNRI, see http://www.cnri.reston.va.us)
in Reston, Virginia where he released several versions of the
software.

In May 2000, Guido and the Python core development team moved to
BeOpen.com to form the BeOpen PythonLabs team.  In October of the same
year, the PythonLabs team moved to Digital Creations (now Zope
Corporation, see http://www.zope.com).  In 2001, the Python Software
Foundation (PSF, see http://www.python.org/psf/) was formed, a
non-profit organization created specifically to own Python-related
Intellectual Property.  Zope Corporation is a sponsoring member of
the PSF.

All Python releases are Open Source (see http://www.opensource.org for
the Open Source Definition).  Historically, most, but not all, Python
releases have also been GPL-compatible; the table below summarizes
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the various releases.

    Release         Derived     Year        Owner       GPL-
                    from                                compatible? (1)

    0.9.0 thru 1.2              1991-1995   CWI         yes
    1.3 thru 1.5.2  1.2         1995-1999   CNRI        yes
    1.6             1.5.2       2000        CNRI        no
    2.0             1.6         2000        BeOpen.com  no
    1.6.1           1.6         2001        CNRI        yes (2)
    2.1             2.0+1.6.1   2001        PSF         no
    2.0.1           2.0+1.6.1   2001        PSF         yes
    2.1.1           2.1+2.0.1   2001        PSF         yes
    2.1.2           2.1.1       2002        PSF         yes
    2.1.3           2.1.2       2002        PSF         yes
    2.2 and above   2.1.1       2001-now    PSF         yes

Footnotes:

(1) GPL-compatible doesn't mean that we're distributing Python under
    the GPL.  All Python licenses, unlike the GPL, let you distribute
    a modified version without making your changes open source.  The
    GPL-compatible licenses make it possible to combine Python with
    other software that is released under the GPL; the others don't.

(2) According to Richard Stallman, 1.6.1 is not GPL-compatible,
    because its license has a choice of law clause.  According to
    CNRI, however, Stallman's lawyer has told CNRI's lawyer that 1.6.1
    is "not incompatible" with the GPL.

Thanks to the many outside volunteers who have worked under Guido's
direction to make these releases possible.

B. TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR ACCESSING OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON
===============================================================

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
distribute, and otherwise use Python alone or in any derivative 
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version,
provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's notice of 
copyright,
i.e., "Copyright (c) 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 
2009, 2010,
2011, 2012, 2013, 2014 Python Software Foundation; All Rights 
Reserved" are
retained in Python alone or in any derivative version prepared by 
Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

BEOPEN.COM LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 2.0
-------------------------------------------

BEOPEN PYTHON OPEN SOURCE LICENSE AGREEMENT VERSION 1

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between BeOpen.com ("BeOpen"), having an
office at 160 Saratoga Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95051, and the
Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using
this software in source or binary form and its associated
documentation ("the Software").
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2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this BeOpen Python License
Agreement, BeOpen hereby grants Licensee a non-exclusive,
royalty-free, world-wide license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform
and/or display publicly, prepare derivative works, distribute, and
otherwise use the Software alone or in any derivative version,
provided, however, that the BeOpen Python License is retained in the
Software, alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.

3. BeOpen is making the Software available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  BEOPEN MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, BEOPEN MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

4. BEOPEN SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF THE
SOFTWARE FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS
AS A RESULT OF USING, MODIFYING OR DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE, OR ANY
DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

5. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

6. This License Agreement shall be governed by and interpreted in all
respects by the law of the State of California, excluding conflict of
law provisions.  Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to
create any relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture
between BeOpen and Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant
permission to use BeOpen trademarks or trade names in a trademark
sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or any
third party.  As an exception, the "BeOpen Python" logos available at
http://www.pythonlabs.com/logos.html may be used according to the
permissions granted on that web page.

7. By copying, installing or otherwise using the software, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

CNRI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 1.6.1
---------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Corporation for National
Research Initiatives, having an office at 1895 Preston White Drive,
Reston, VA 20191 ("CNRI"), and the Individual or Organization
("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using Python 1.6.1 software in
source or binary form and its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, CNRI
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
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prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python 1.6.1
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that CNRI's
License Agreement and CNRI's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
1995-2001 Corporation for National Research Initiatives; All Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python 1.6.1 alone or in any derivative
version prepared by Licensee.  Alternately, in lieu of CNRI's License
Agreement, Licensee may substitute the following text (omitting the
quotes): "Python 1.6.1 is made available subject to the terms and
conditions in CNRI's License Agreement.  This Agreement together with
Python 1.6.1 may be located on the Internet using the following
unique, persistent identifier (known as a handle): 1895.22/1013.  This
Agreement may also be obtained from a proxy server on the Internet
using the following URL: http://hdl.handle.net/1895.22/1013".

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python 1.6.1 or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python 1.6.1.

4. CNRI is making Python 1.6.1 available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  CNRI MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, CNRI MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON 1.6.1 WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. CNRI SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
1.6.1 FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 1.6.1,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. This License Agreement shall be governed by the federal
intellectual property law of the United States, including without
limitation the federal copyright law, and, to the extent such
U.S. federal law does not apply, by the law of the Commonwealth of
Virginia, excluding Virginia's conflict of law provisions.
Notwithstanding the foregoing, with regard to derivative works based
on Python 1.6.1 that incorporate non-separable material that was
previously distributed under the GNU General Public License (GPL), the
law of the Commonwealth of Virginia shall govern this License
Agreement only as to issues arising under or with respect to
Paragraphs 4, 5, and 7 of this License Agreement.  Nothing in this
License Agreement shall be deemed to create any relationship of
agency, partnership, or joint venture between CNRI and Licensee.  This
License Agreement does not grant permission to use CNRI trademarks or
trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote products or
services of Licensee, or any third party.
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8. By clicking on the "ACCEPT" button where indicated, or by copying,
installing or otherwise using Python 1.6.1, Licensee agrees to be
bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

        ACCEPT

CWI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 0.9.0 THROUGH 1.2
--------------------------------------------------

Copyright (c) 1991 - 1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Amsterdam,
The Netherlands.  All rights reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that
both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
supporting documentation, and that the name of Stichting Mathematisch
Centrum or CWI not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
distribution of the software without specific, written prior
permission.

STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM BE LIABLE
FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

Oracle Exadata OCI Cloud at Customer 22.3.1.0.0

Required notices for open source or other separately licensed software products or
components distributed in Exadata Cloud@Customer are identified in the following
licensing information. Additional notices and/or licenses may be found in the included
documentation or readme files of the individual third party software.

Internet Systems Consortium - Berkeley Internet
Name Domain server and utilities (BIND)
9.11.4-26.P2.el7_9.10

========================================
Berkeley Internet Name Domain server and utilities (BIND) License:
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Mozilla Public 
License, version 2.0

1. Definitions

1.1. "Contributor"

     means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes 
to the
     creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"

     means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) 
used by a
     Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"

     means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"

     means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached the
     notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code 
Form, and
     Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including 
portions
     thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
     means

     a. that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described 
in
        Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

     b. that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the 
terms of
        a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"

     means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"

     means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, 
in a
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     separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"

     means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"

     means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, 
whether
     at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all of 
the
     rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"

     means any of the following:

     a. any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered 
Software; or

     b. any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered 
Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor

      means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
      process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
      Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the 
License,
      by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, 
import,
      or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor 
Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"

      means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the 
GNU Lesser
      General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General 
Public
      License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"

      means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")

      means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under 
this
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      License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that 
controls, is
      controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes 
of this
      definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, 
to cause
      the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or
      otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of 
the
      outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions

2.1. Grants

     Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
     non-exclusive license:

     a. under intellectual property rights (other than patent or 
trademark)
        Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make 
available,
        modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
        Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with 
Modifications, or
        as part of a Larger Work; and

     b. under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, 
offer for
        sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
        Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

     The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any 
Contribution
     become effective for each Contribution on the date the 
Contributor first
     distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

     The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights 
granted under
     this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the
     distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
     Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a
     Contributor:
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     a. for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered 
Software; or

     b. for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
party's
        modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of 
its
        Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
        Version); or

     c. under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the 
absence of
        its Contributions.

     This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
     or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply 
with
     the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

     No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice 
to
     distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
     License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary 
License (if
     permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

     Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
     Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient 
rights to
     grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

     This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
     applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
     equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

     Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses 
granted in
     Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
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3.1. Distribution of Source Form

     All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, 
including any
     Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be 
under
     the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source
     Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
     License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may 
not
     attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source 
Code
     Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

     If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

     a. such Covered Software must also be made available in Source 
Code Form,
        as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of 
the
        Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code 
Form by
        reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than 
the cost
        of distribution to the recipient; and

     b. You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
        License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that 
the
        license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or 
alter the
        recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

     You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your 
choice,
     provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License for
     the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of 
Covered
     Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, 
and the
     Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
     License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered 
Software
     under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the 
recipient of
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     the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the 
Covered
     Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
     License(s).

3.4. Notices

     You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
     (including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of 
warranty, or
     limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form 
of the
     Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices 
to the
     extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

     You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, 
support,
     indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of 
Covered
     Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not 
on
     behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that 
any
     such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered by
     You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor 
for any
     liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
     indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
     disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to 
any
     jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation

   If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this 
License
   with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute,
   judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the 
terms of
   this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the
   limitations and the code they affect. Such description must be 
placed in a
   text file included with all distributions of the Covered Software 
under
   this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute or 
regulation,
   such description must be sufficiently detailed for a recipient of 
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ordinary
   skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically if You
     fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become 
compliant,
     then the rights granted under this License from a particular 
Contributor
     are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such 
Contributor
     explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an 
ongoing
     basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the non-
compliance by
     some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have come back 
into
     compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular Contributor 
are
     reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor notifies You 
of the
     non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is the first time 
You have
     received notice of non-compliance with this License from such
     Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after Your 
receipt
     of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
     infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
     counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor 
Version
     directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights 
granted to
     You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under 
Section
     2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all 
end user
     license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which 
have been
     validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License 
prior to
     termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty

   Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" basis,
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   without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or 
statutory,
   including, without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software 
is free
   of defects, merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-
infringing.
   The entire risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered 
Software
   is with You. Should any Covered Software prove defective in any 
respect,
   You (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary 
servicing,
   repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an 
essential
   part of this License. No use of  any Covered Software is authorized 
under
   this License except under this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability

   Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
   negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or 
anyone who
   distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You 
for any
   direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any
   character including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, 
loss of
   goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any 
and all
   other commercial damages or losses, even if such party shall have 
been
   informed of the possibility of such damages. This limitation of 
liability
   shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury resulting 
from
   such party's negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such
   limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or 
limitation of
   incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and 
limitation may
   not apply to You.

8. Litigation

   Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts
   of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place 
of
   business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
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   jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. 
Nothing
   in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring cross-
claims or
   counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous

   This License represents the complete agreement concerning the 
subject
   matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
   unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
   necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which 
provides that
   the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter 
shall not
   be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License

10.1. New Versions

      Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
      10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or
      publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given 
a
      distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

      You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the 
version
      of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
      or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the 
license
      steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

      If you create software not governed by this License, and you 
want to
      create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
      modified version of this License if you rename the license and 
remove
      any references to the name of the license steward (except to 
note that
      such modified license differs from this License).
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10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
      Licenses If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is
      Incompatible With Secondary Licenses under the terms of this 
version of
      the License, the notice described in Exhibit B of this License 
must be
      attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

      This Source Code Form is subject to the
      terms of the Mozilla Public License, v.
      2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not
      distributed with this file, You can
      obtain one at
      http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file,
then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a
relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such 
a
notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice

      This Source Code Form is "Incompatible
      With Secondary Licenses", as defined by
      the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

-------------------------------------------------------------
- openssl-devel-1.0.2k-16.0.1.el7.x86_64
- openssl-1.0.2k-16.0.1.el7.x86_64

/* ====================================================================
 * Copyright (c) 1998-2019 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
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 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ====================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 */

 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------

/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.
 *
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long 
as
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 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the 
library
 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
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 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 *
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
 */

________________________________________________________________

Fourth-party components covered by MIT license:
https://github.com/json-c/json-c/blob/master/COPYING
- json-c-devel-0.11-4.el7_0.x86_64
- json-c-0.11-4.el7_0.x86_64

Copyright (c) 2009-2012 Eric Haszlakiewicz

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.
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----------------------------------------------------------------

Copyright (c) 2004, 2005 Metaparadigm Pte Ltd

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

-------------------------------------
libcap-devel-2.22.9.el7.x86_64

Unless otherwise *explicitly* stated, the following text describes the
licensed conditions under which the contents of this libcap release
may be used and distributed:

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms of libcap, with
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following
conditions are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain any existing copyright
   notice, and this entire permission notice in its entirety,
   including the disclaimer of warranties.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce all prior and current
   copyright notices, this list of conditions, and the following
   disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
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   with the distribution.

3. The name of any author may not be used to endorse or promote
   products derived from this software without their specific prior
   written permission.

ALTERNATIVELY, this product may be distributed under the terms of the
GNU General Public License (v2.0 - see below), in which case the
provisions of the GNU GPL are required INSTEAD OF the above
restrictions.  (This clause is necessary due to a potential conflict
between the GNU GPL and the restrictions contained in a BSD-style
copyright.)

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR(S) BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS
OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--

-------------------------
Full text of gpl-2.0.txt:
-------------------------

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
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price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".
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Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.
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Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
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otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.
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This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 

1217



AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.
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    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

------------------------------------------------
python-devel-2.7.5-77.0.1.el7_6.x86_64 

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------
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1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that PSF's
License Agreement and PSF's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006 Python Software Foundation; All 
Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python alone or in any derivative version 
prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

BEOPEN.COM LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 2.0
-------------------------------------------

BEOPEN PYTHON OPEN SOURCE LICENSE AGREEMENT VERSION 1
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1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between BeOpen.com ("BeOpen"), having an
office at 160 Saratoga Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95051, and the
Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using
this software in source or binary form and its associated
documentation ("the Software").

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this BeOpen Python License
Agreement, BeOpen hereby grants Licensee a non-exclusive,
royalty-free, world-wide license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform
and/or display publicly, prepare derivative works, distribute, and
otherwise use the Software alone or in any derivative version,
provided, however, that the BeOpen Python License is retained in the
Software, alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.

3. BeOpen is making the Software available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  BEOPEN MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, BEOPEN MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

4. BEOPEN SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF THE
SOFTWARE FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS
AS A RESULT OF USING, MODIFYING OR DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE, OR ANY
DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

5. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

6. This License Agreement shall be governed by and interpreted in all
respects by the law of the State of California, excluding conflict of
law provisions.  Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to
create any relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture
between BeOpen and Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant
permission to use BeOpen trademarks or trade names in a trademark
sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or any
third party.  As an exception, the "BeOpen Python" logos available at
http://www.pythonlabs.com/logos.html may be used according to the
permissions granted on that web page.

7. By copying, installing or otherwise using the software, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

CNRI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 1.6.1
---------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Corporation for National
Research Initiatives, having an office at 1895 Preston White Drive,
Reston, VA 20191 ("CNRI"), and the Individual or Organization
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("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using Python 1.6.1 software in
source or binary form and its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, CNRI
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python 1.6.1
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that CNRI's
License Agreement and CNRI's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
1995-2001 Corporation for National Research Initiatives; All Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python 1.6.1 alone or in any derivative
version prepared by Licensee.  Alternately, in lieu of CNRI's License
Agreement, Licensee may substitute the following text (omitting the
quotes): "Python 1.6.1 is made available subject to the terms and
conditions in CNRI's License Agreement.  This Agreement together with
Python 1.6.1 may be located on the Internet using the following
unique, persistent identifier (known as a handle): 1895.22/1013.  This
Agreement may also be obtained from a proxy server on the Internet
using the following URL: http://hdl.handle.net/1895.22/1013".

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python 1.6.1 or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python 1.6.1.

4. CNRI is making Python 1.6.1 available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  CNRI MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, CNRI MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON 1.6.1 WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. CNRI SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
1.6.1 FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 1.6.1,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. This License Agreement shall be governed by the federal
intellectual property law of the United States, including without
limitation the federal copyright law, and, to the extent such
U.S. federal law does not apply, by the law of the Commonwealth of
Virginia, excluding Virginia's conflict of law provisions.
Notwithstanding the foregoing, with regard to derivative works based
on Python 1.6.1 that incorporate non-separable material that was
previously distributed under the GNU General Public License (GPL), the
law of the Commonwealth of Virginia shall govern this License
Agreement only as to issues arising under or with respect to
Paragraphs 4, 5, and 7 of this License Agreement.  Nothing in this
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License Agreement shall be deemed to create any relationship of
agency, partnership, or joint venture between CNRI and Licensee.  This
License Agreement does not grant permission to use CNRI trademarks or
trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote products or
services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By clicking on the "ACCEPT" button where indicated, or by copying,
installing or otherwise using Python 1.6.1, Licensee agrees to be
bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

        ACCEPT

CWI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 0.9.0 THROUGH 1.2
--------------------------------------------------

Copyright (c) 1991 - 1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Amsterdam,
The Netherlands.  All rights reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that
both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
supporting documentation, and that the name of Stichting Mathematisch
Centrum or CWI not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
distribution of the software without specific, written prior
permission.

STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM BE LIABLE
FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

FasterXML, LLC jackson-databind 2.14.1

------------------------------- Top-level license 
--------------------------
                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
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      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
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      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.
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   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
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Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
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      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
------------------------------- Copyright notices 
--------------------------
# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits
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A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
---------------------------- Fourth-party information 
----------------------
== jackson-core
== License
Apache 2.0
== Copyright Notices
Copyright (c) 2007- Tatu Saloranta, tatu.saloranta@iki.fi

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
== jackson-annotations
== License
Apache 2.0
== Copyright Notices
Copyright © 2007–2022 FasterXML. All rights reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at
     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
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See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

The Apache Software Foundation Commons
Codec 1.17-SNAPSHOT-59c7915

Top Level Component : Commons Codec
Top Level Component License :  Apache 2.0

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.
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      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
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      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
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or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any

1233



      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
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   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
   
Top Level Component Copyright:

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2022 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

=======================================================================
========

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

FasterXML, LLC jackson-databind 2.13.4.2

com.fasterxml.jackson.core:jackson-databind:bundle:2.13.4.2 (Top Level 
Component)
+- com.fasterxml.jackson.core:jackson-annotations:jar:2.13.4 (4th 
party component)
+- com.fasterxml.jackson.core:jackson-core:jar:2.13.4 (4th party 
component)
------------------------------- Top-level license 
--------------------------
                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.
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      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
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      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
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      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
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      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
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reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
------------------------------- Copyright notices 
--------------------------
# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
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in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
---------------------------- Fourth-party information 
----------------------
== jackson-core
== License
Apache 2.0
== Copyright Notices
Copyright (c) 2007- Tatu Saloranta, tatu.saloranta@iki.fi

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
== jackson-annotations
== License
Apache 2.0
== Copyright Notices
Copyright © 2007–2022 FasterXML. All rights reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at
     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.
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--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

Michal Trojnara Stunnel 4.56-6

stunnel license

Copyright (C) 1998-2013 Michal Trojnara

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify 
it under
the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free 
Software
Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any 
later
version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but 
WITHOUT
ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or 
FITNESS
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more 
details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along with
this program; if not, see .

Linking stunnel statically or dynamically with other modules is making
a combined work based on stunnel. Thus, the terms and conditions of the
GNU General Public License cover the whole combination.

In addition, as a special exception, the copyright holder of stunnel 
gives you
permission to combine stunnel with free software programs or libraries 
that
are released under the GNU LGPL and with code included in the standard 
release
of OpenSSL under the OpenSSL License (or modified versions of such 
code, with
unchanged license). You may copy and distribute such a system 
following the
terms of the GNU GPL for stunnel and the licenses of the other code 
concerned.

Note that people who make modified versions of stunnel are not 
obligated to
grant this special exception for their modified versions; it is their 
choice
whether to do so. The GNU General Public License gives permission to 
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release
a modified version without this exception; this exception also makes it
possible to release a modified version which carries forward this 
exception.

=====================
GPL v2 License

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301, USA.
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
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that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:
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    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
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    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.
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  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
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either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
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    Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 19yy  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1301, USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19yy name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.
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You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General
Public License instead of this License.
==================================================

 OpenSSL License
  ---------------

/* ====================================================================
 * Copyright (c) 1998-2016 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer. 
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
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 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ====================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 */

 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------

/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.
 * 
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long 
as
 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 * 
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
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 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 * 
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the 
library
 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from 
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 * 
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 * 
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
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 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]

The Apache Software Foundation Commons
Codec 1.15

Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
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      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
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      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
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contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.
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   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
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   limitations under the License.

COPYRIGHT NOTICE
=============

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2017 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

=======================================================================
========

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

Apache - HttpComponents HttpClient 4.5.13

Notice file:
Apache HttpComponents Client
Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
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"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
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subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:

You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
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License. 

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
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warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

=======================================================================
==

This project includes Public Suffix List copied from

licensed under the terms of the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0

Full license text: 

Mozilla Public License Version 2.0
==================================

1. Definitions
--------------

1.1. "Contributor"
    means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to
    the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"
    means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used
    by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"
    means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"
    means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
    the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code
    Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case
    including portions thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
    means

    (a) that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described
        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

    (b) that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the
        terms of a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"
    means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"
    means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in
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    a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"
    means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"
    means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible,
    whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and
    all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"
    means any of the following:

    (a) any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered
        Software; or

    (b) any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered
        Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor
    means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
    process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
    Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
    License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having
    made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
    Contributor Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"
    means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU
    Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General
    Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those
    licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"
    means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")
    means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this
    License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that
    controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. 
For
    purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct
    or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity,
    whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than
    fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial
    ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
--------------------------------

2.1. Grants
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Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
non-exclusive license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark)
    Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available,
    modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
    Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, 
or
    as part of a Larger Work; and

(b) under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer
    for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
    Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution
become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first
distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted 
under
this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the
distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a
Contributor:

(a) for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software;
    or

(b) for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's
    modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its
    Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
    Version); or

(c) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of
    its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with
the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to
distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
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License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License 
(if
permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights
to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted
in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
-------------------

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any
Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be under
the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source
Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not
attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source Code
Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

(a) such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code
    Form, as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients 
of
    the Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code
    Form by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more
    than the cost of distribution to the recipient; and

(b) You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
    License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the
    license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter
    the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work
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You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice,
provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License for
the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered
Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and 
the
Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software
under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of
the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered
Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
(including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty,
or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of
the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to
the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support,
indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered
Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on
behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any
such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered 
by
You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any
liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to any
jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
---------------------------------------------------

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this
License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to
statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with
the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b)
describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description 
must
be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the Covered
Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute
or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a
recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination
--------------
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5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate automatically
if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become
compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a particular
Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such
Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on 
an
ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the
non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have
come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular
Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor
notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is 
the
first time You have received notice of non-compliance with this License
from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after
Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version
directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted to
You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under Section
2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all
end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) 
which
have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this 
License
prior to termination shall survive termination.

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  6. Disclaimer of Warranty                                           
*
*  -------------------------                                           
*
*                                                                      
*
*  Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is"       
*
*  basis, without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or  
*
*  statutory, including, without limitation, warranties that the       
*
*  Covered Software is free of defects, merchantable, fit for a        
*
*  particular purpose or non-infringing. The entire risk as to the     
*
*  quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You.        
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*
*  Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You     
*
*  (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing,   
*
*  repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an   
*
*  essential part of this License. No use of any Covered Software is   
*
*  authorized under this License except under this disclaimer.         
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  7. Limitation of Liability                                          
*
*  --------------------------                                          
*
*                                                                      
*
*  Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort      
*
*  (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any           
*
*  Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as          
*
*  permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect,         
*
*  special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character      
*
*  including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of    
*
*  goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any    
*
*  and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party      
*
*  shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This   
*
*  limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or   
*
*  personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the       
*
*  extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some               
*
*  jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of           
*
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*  incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and          
*
*  limitation may not apply to You.                                    
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

8. Litigation
-------------

Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the
courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal
place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions.
Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring
cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
----------------

This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides
that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter
shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
---------------------------

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or
publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given a
distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version
of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the license
steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to
create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
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modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove
any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that
such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With
Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the
notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
-------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public
  License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this
  file, You can obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular
file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE
file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look
for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice
---------------------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as
  defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

--------------------4th party 
dependencies-----------------------------------

Apache HttpComponents Core
From the Notice File:
    Apache HttpComponents Core
    Copyright 2005-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

    This product includes software developed at
    The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
License File: 
    Apache License Version 2.0

Apache Commons Logging
From the Notice File:
    Apache Commons Logging
    Copyright 2003-2014 The Apache Software Foundation

    This product includes software developed at
    The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).
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License File: 
    Apache License Version 2.0

Apache Commons Codec
From the Notice File:
    Apache Commons Codec
    Copyright 2002-2017 The Apache Software Foundation

    This product includes software developed at
    The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

    src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
    contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
    Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

    
=======================================================================
========

    The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has 
been translated
    from the original php source code available at http://
stevemorse.org/phoneticinfo.htm
    with permission from the original authors.
    Original source copyright:
    Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.
License File: 
    Apache License Version 2.0

The Squid Software Foundation squid
3.5.20-17.0.1

SQUID Web Proxy Cache                        http://www.squid-
cache.org/
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2, June 1991
 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
           59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111, USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
                Preamble
  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
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Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.
  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.
  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.
  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.
  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.
  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.
  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".
Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
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is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.
You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.
  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:
    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.
    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.
Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.
In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.
  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
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under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:
    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,
    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,
    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)
The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.
If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.
  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.
  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
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restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.
  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.
If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.
It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.
This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.
  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.
Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
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of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.
  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.
                NO WARRANTY
  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

    Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs
  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.
  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
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to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.
    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) 19yy  <name of author>
    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.
    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.
    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111, 
USA.
Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.
If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:
    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19yy name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.
The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.
You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:
  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.
  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice
This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General
Public License instead of this License.
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Below is the all copyright information in all the squid project files. 
#
## Copyright (C) 1996-2016 The Squid Software Foundation and 
contributors
##
## Squid software is distributed under GPLv2+ license and includes
## contributions from numerous individuals and organizations.
## Please see the COPYING and CONTRIBUTORS files for details.
##
#
# Copyright (c) 2009-2014, Treehouse Networks Ltd. New Zealand
# All rights reserved.
#
# Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
# modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
# are met:
#
# 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
# notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
#
# 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
# notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
# documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
#
# THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
# "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
# LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS
# FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE
# COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
# INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING,
# BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
# LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER
# CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT
# LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN
# ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
# POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
#
#
## Copyright (C) 1996-2016 The Squid Software Foundation and 
contributors
##
## Squid software is distributed under GPLv2+ license and includes
## contributions from numerous individuals and organizations.
## Please see the COPYING and CONTRIBUTORS files for details.
##
# smb_auth - SMB proxy authentication module
# Copyright (C) 1998  Richard Huveneers <richard@hekkihek.hacom.nl>
#
# This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
# it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
# the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
# (at your option) any later version.
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#
# This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
# but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
# MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
# GNU General Public License for more details.
#
# You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
# along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
# Foundation, Inc., 675 Mass Ave, Cambridge, MA 02139, USA.
## Copyright (C) 1996-2016 The Squid Software Foundation and 
contributors
##
## Squid software is distributed under GPLv2+ license and includes
## contributions from numerous individuals and organizations.
## Please see the COPYING and CONTRIBUTORS files for details.
##
#  
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
------
# 
#  Author: Markus Moeller (markus_moeller at compuserve.com)
# 
#  Copyright (C) 2007 Markus Moeller. All rights reserved.
# 
#    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
#    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
#    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
#    (at your option) any later version.
# 
#    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
#    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
#    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
#    GNU General Public License for more details.
# 
#    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
#    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
#    Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307, USA.
# 
* Copyright (C) 1996-2016 The Squid Software Foundation and 
contributors
 *
 * Squid software is distributed under GPLv2+ license and includes
 * contributions from numerous individuals and organizations.
 * Please see the COPYING and CONTRIBUTORS files for details.
 This program is put in the public domain by Jerry Murdock
 <jmurdock@itraktech.com>. It is distributed in the hope that it will
 be useful, but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty
 of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
* Copyright (C) 1996-2016 The Squid Software Foundation and 

1279



contributors
 *
 * Squid software is distributed under GPLv2+ license and includes
 * contributions from numerous individuals and organizations.
 * Please see the COPYING and CONTRIBUTORS files for details.
 # Copyright (C) 2006 Henrik Nordstrom <henrik@henriknordstrom.net>
 #
 # This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
 # it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
 # the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
 # (at your option) any later version.
 # 
 # This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
 # but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
 # MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
 # GNU General Public License for more details.
 # 
 # You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
 # along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
 # Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111, USA.
## Copyright (C) 1996-2016 The Squid Software Foundation and 
contributors
##
## Squid software is distributed under GPLv2+ license and includes
## contributions from numerous individuals and organizations.
## Please see the COPYING and CONTRIBUTORS files for details.
##
#
# helper multiplexer. Talks to squid using the multiplexed variant of
# the helper protocol, and maintains a farm of synchronous helpers
# helpers are lazily started, as many as needed.
# see helper-mux.README for further informations
#
# AUTHOR: Francesco Chemolli <kinkie@squid-cache.org>
#
#   This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
#   it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
#   the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
#   (at your option) any later version.
# 
#   This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
#   but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
#   MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
#   GNU General Public License for more details.
# 
#   You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
#   along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
#   Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111, 
USA.
* Copyright (C) 1996-2016 The Squid Software Foundation and 
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contributors
 *
 * Squid software is distributed under GPLv2+ license and includes
 * contributions from numerous individuals and organizations.
 * Please see the COPYING and CONTRIBUTORS files for details.
 Copyright (C) 2013 Alan Mizrahi <alan@mizrahi.com.ve>
 Based on code from Eliezer Croitoru <eliezer@ngtech.co.il>
 This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
 it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
 the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
 (at your option) any later version.
 This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
 but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
 MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
 GNU General Public License for more details.
 You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
 along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
 Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  02111-1307, 
USA.
 * Copyright (C) 1996-2016 The Squid Software Foundation and 
contributors
 *
 * Squid software is distributed under GPLv2+ license and includes
 * contributions from numerous individuals and organizations.
 * Please see the COPYING and CONTRIBUTORS files for details.
Copyright (C) 2007 Henrik Nordstrom <henrik@henriknordstrom.net>
Copyright (C) 2010 Luis Daniel Lucio Quiroz <dlucio@okay.com.mx> 
(Joomla support)
This program is free software. You may redistribute copies of it under 
the
terms of the GNU General Public License version 2, or (at your 
opinion) any
later version.
* Copyright (C) 1996-2016 The Squid Software Foundation and 
contributors
 *
 * Squid software is distributed under GPLv2+ license and includes
 * contributions from numerous individuals and organizations.
 * Please see the COPYING and CONTRIBUTORS files for details.
Copyright (C) 2008 by Marcello Romani
This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the same terms as Perl itself, either Perl version 5.8.8 or,
at your option, any later version of Perl 5 you may have available.
----------------------------------------------------------------
perl-DBI-1.627-4  ---- Fourth Party License
GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                    Version 1, February 1989
 
 Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
               51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
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 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
 
                           Preamble
 
  The license agreements of most software companies try to keep users
at the mercy of those companies.  By contrast, our General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  The
General Public License applies to the Free Software Foundation's
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it.
You can use it for your programs, too.
 
  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Specifically, the General Public License is designed to make
sure that you have the freedom to give away or sell copies of free
software, that you receive source code or can get it if you want it,
that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free
programs; and that you know you can do these things.
 
  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
 
  For example, if you distribute copies of a such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must tell them their rights.
 
  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software,
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.
 
  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on,
we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original,
so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the
original authors' reputations.
 
  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.
 
                   GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
 
  0. This License Agreement applies to any program or other work which
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be
distributed under the terms of this General Public License.  The
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based
on the Program" means either the Program or any work containing the
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications.
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Each licensee is addressed as "you".
 
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this General Public License and to the absence of
any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of
this General Public License along with the Program.  You may charge a
fee for the physical act of transferring a copy.
 
  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, and copy and distribute such modifications under the terms of
Paragraph 1 above, provided that you also do the following:
 
    a) cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that
    you changed the files and the date of any change; and
 
    b) cause the whole of any work that you distribute or publish, that
    in whole or in part contains the Program or any part thereof,
    either with or without modifications, to be licensed at no charge
    to all third parties under the terms of this General Public License
    (except that you may choose to grant warranty protection to some or
    all third parties, at your option).
 
    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the simplest and most usual way, to print or
    display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice
    and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you
    provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program
    under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of
    this General Public License.
 
    d) You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a
    copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in
    exchange for a fee.
 
Mere aggregation of another independent work with the Program (or its
derivative) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not
bring the other work under the scope of these terms.
 
  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Paragraph 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Paragraphs 1 and 2 above provided that you also do
one of the following:
 
    a) accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,
 
    b) accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
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    years, to give any third party free (except for a nominal charge
    for the cost of distribution) a complete machine-readable copy of
    the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,
 
    c) accompany it with the information you received as to where the
    corresponding source code may be obtained.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form alone.)
 
Source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making
modifications to it.  For an executable file, complete source code
means all the source code for all modules it contains; but, as a
special exception, it need not include source code for modules which
are standard libraries that accompany the operating system on which the
executable file runs, or for standard header files or definitions files
that accompany that operating system.
 
  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or transfer the
Program except as expressly provided under this General Public License.
Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or
transfer the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights to use the Program under this License.  However, parties who
have received copies, or rights to use copies, from you under this
General Public License will not have their licenses terminated so long
as such parties remain in full compliance.
 
  5. By copying, distributing or modifying the Program (or any work
based on the Program) you indicate your acceptance of this license to
do so, and all its terms and conditions.
 
  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
 
  7. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.
 
Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of the license which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a
version number of the license, you may choose any version ever
published by the Free Software Foundation.
 
  8. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
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author to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.
 
                           NO WARRANTY
 
  9. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS
WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF
ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
 
  10. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.
 
                    END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
 
       Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs
 
  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to humanity, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these
terms.
 
  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.
 
    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it
    does.>
    Copyright (C) 19yy  <name of author>
 
    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as
    published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at
    your option) any later version.
 

1285



    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.
 
    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston MA
    02110-1301 USA
 
 
Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper
mail.
 
If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:
 
    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19xx name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type
    'show w'.  This is free software, and you are welcome to
    redistribute it under certain conditions; type 'show c' for
    details.
 
The hypothetical commands 'show w' and 'show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the
commands you use may be called something other than 'show w' and 'show
c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your
program.
 
You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here a sample; alter the names:
 
  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  program 'Gnomovision' (a program to direct compilers to make passes
  at assemblers) written by James Hacker.
 
  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice
 
That's all there is to it!
 The "Artistic License"
                Preamble
The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a
Package may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some
semblance of artistic control over the development of the package,
while giving the users of the package the right to use and distribute
the Package in a more-or-less customary fashion, plus the right to make
reasonable modifications.
Definitions:
    "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the
    Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files
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    created through textual modification.
    "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been
    modified, or has been modified in accordance with the wishes
    of the Copyright Holder as specified below.
    "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or
    copyrights for the package.
    "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing
    this Package.
    "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the
    basis of media cost, duplication charges, time of people involved,
    and so on.  (You will not be required to justify it to the
    Copyright Holder, but only to the computing community at large
    as a market that must bear the fee.)
    "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item
    itself, though there may be fees involved in handling the item.
    It also means that recipients of the item may redistribute it
    under the same conditions they received it.
1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that you
duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.
2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other modifications
derived from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder.  A Package
modified in such a way shall still be considered the Standard Version.
3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided
that you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how and
when you changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of 
the
following:
    a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make 
them
    Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to Usenet 
or
    an equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major 
archive
    site such as uunet.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder to 
include
    your modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.
    b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or 
organization.
    c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not conflict
    with standard executables, which must also be provided, and provide
    a separate manual page for each non-standard executable that 
clearly
    documents how it differs from the Standard Version.
    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.
4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or
executable form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:
    a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library 
files,
    together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) on 
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where
    to get the Standard Version.
    b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of
    the Package with your modifications.
    c) give non-standard executables non-standard names, and clearly
    document the differences in manual pages (or equivalent), together
    with instructions on where to get the Standard Version.
    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.
5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of this
Package.  You may charge any fee you choose for support of this
Package.  You may not charge a fee for this Package itself.  However,
you may distribute this Package in aggregate with other (possibly
commercial) programs as part of a larger (possibly commercial) software
distribution provided that you do not advertise this Package as a
product of your own.  You may embed this Package's interpreter within
an executable of yours (by linking); this shall be construed as a mere
form of aggregation, provided that the complete Standard Version of the
interpreter is so embedded.
6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as
output from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall
under the copyright of this Package, but belong to whoever generated
them, and may be sold commercially, and may be aggregated with this
Package.  If such scripts or library files are aggregated with this
Package via the so-called "undump" or "unexec" methods of producing a
binary executable image, then distribution of such an image shall
neither be construed as a distribution of this Package nor shall it
fall under the restrictions of Paragraphs 3 and 4, provided that you do
not represent such an executable image as a Standard Version of this
Package.
7. C subroutines (or comparably compiled subroutines in other
languages) supplied by you and linked into this Package in order to
emulate subroutines and variables of the language defined by this
Package shall not be considered part of this Package, but are the
equivalent of input as in Paragraph 6, provided these subroutines do
not change the language in any way that would cause it to fail the
regression tests for the language.
8. Aggregation of this Package with a commercial distribution is always
permitted provided that the use of this Package is embedded; that is,
when no overt attempt is made to make this Package's interfaces visible
to the end user of the commercial distribution.  Such use shall not be
construed as a distribution of this Package.
9. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.
10. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
                The End
Below is the copyright info from all the files from the fourth party 
library.
Copyright (c) 1994-2012  Tim Bunce  Ireland
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See COPYRIGHT section in pod text below for usage and distribution 
rights.
=head1 COPYRIGHT
The DBI module is Copyright (c) 1994-2012 Tim Bunce. Ireland.
All rights reserved.
You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl 5.10.0 
README file.
=head1 SUPPORT / WARRANTY
The DBI is free Open Source software. IT COMES WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND.
=head2 Support
My consulting company, Data Plan Services, offers annual and
multi-annual support contracts for the DBI. These provide sustained
support for DBI development, and sustained value for you in return.
Contact me for details.
=head2 Sponsor Enhancements
The DBI Roadmap is available at L<http://search.cpan.org/~timb/DBI/
Roadmap.pod>
If your company would benefit from a specific new DBI feature,
please consider sponsoring its development.  Work is performed
rapidly, and usually on a fixed-price payment-on-delivery basis.
Contact me for details.
Using such targeted financing allows you to contribute to DBI
development, and rapidly get something specific and valuable in return.
=head1 ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS
I would like to acknowledge the valuable contributions of the many
people I have worked with on the DBI project, especially in the early
years (1992-1994). In no particular order: Kevin Stock, Buzz Moschetti,
Kurt Andersen, Ted Lemon, William Hails, Garth Kennedy, Michael 
Peppler,
Neil S. Briscoe, Jeff Urlwin, David J. Hughes, Jeff Stander,
Forrest D Whitcher, Larry Wall, Jeff Fried, Roy Johnson, Paul Hudson,
Georg Rehfeld, Steve Sizemore, Ron Pool, Jon Meek, Tom Christiansen,
Steve Baumgarten, Randal Schwartz, and a whole lot more.
Then, of course, there are the poor souls who have struggled through
untold and undocumented obstacles to actually implement DBI drivers.
Among their ranks are Jochen Wiedmann, Alligator Descartes, Jonathan
Leffler, Jeff Urlwin, Michael Peppler, Henrik Tougaard, Edwin Pratomo,
Davide Migliavacca, Jan Pazdziora, Peter Haworth, Edmund Mergl, Steve
Williams, Thomas Lowery, and Phlip Plumlee. Without them, the DBI would
not be the practical reality it is today.  I'm also especially grateful
to Alligator Descartes for starting work on the first edition of the
"Programming the Perl DBI" book and letting me jump on board.
The DBI and DBD::Oracle were originally developed while I was Technical
Director (CTO) of Ingeneering in the UK (L<http://www.ig.co.uk>) 
(formerly known as the
Paul Ingram Group).  So I'd especially like to thank Paul for his 
generosity
and vision in supporting this work for many years.
A couple of specific DBI features have been sponsored by enlightened 
companies:
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The development of the swap_inner_handle() method was sponsored by 
BizRate.com (L<http://BizRate.com>)
The development of DBD::Gofer and related modules was sponsored by
Shopzilla.com (L<http://Shopzilla.com>), where I currently work.
### $Id: FAQ.pm 14934 2011-09-14 10:02:25Z Tim $
###
### DBI Frequently Asked Questions POD
###
### Copyright section reproduced from below.
###
### This document is Copyright (c)1994-2000 Alligator Descartes, with 
portions
### Copyright (c)1994-2000 their original authors. This module is 
released under
### the 'Artistic' license which you can find in the perl distribution.
### 
### This document is Copyright (c)1997-2000 Alligator Descartes. All 
rights reserved.
### Permission to distribute this document, in full or in part, via 
email,
### Usenet, ftp archives or http is granted providing that no charges 
are involved,
### reasonable attempt is made to use the most current version and all 
credits
### and copyright notices are retained ( the I<AUTHOR> and 
I<COPYRIGHT> sections ).
### Requests for other distribution rights, including incorporation 
into 
### commercial products, such as books, magazine articles or CD-ROMs 
should be
### made to Alligator Descartes.
### 
#   DBI::ProxyServer - a proxy server for DBI drivers
#   Copyright (c) 1997  Jochen Wiedmann
#
#   The DBD::Proxy module is free software; you can redistribute it 
and/or
#   modify it under the same terms as Perl itself. In particular 
permission
#   is granted to Tim Bunce for distributing this as a part of the DBI.
#
#
#   Author: Jochen Wiedmann
#           Am Eisteich 9
#           72555 Metzingen
#           Germany
#
#           Email: joe@ispsoft.de
#           Phone: +49 7123 14881
#
#
#######################################################################
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#######
Copyright (C) 2002 Sam Tregar
This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the same terms as Perl 5 itself.
# Copyright (c) 2002,2003  Tim Bunce  Ireland.
#
# See COPYRIGHT section in DBI.pm for usage and distribution rights.
#
#######################################################################
#
#
# Please send patches and bug reports to
#
# Jeff Zucker <jeff@vpservices.com>  with cc to <dbi-dev@perl.org>
#
$Id: CacheMemory.pm 10314 2007-11-26 22:25:33Z Tim $
Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README file.
#  DBI::SQL::Nano - a very tiny SQL engine
#  Copyright (c) 2010 by Jens Rehsack < rehsack AT cpan.org >
#  Copyright (c) 2004 by Jeff Zucker < jzucker AT cpan.org >
#
#  All rights reserved.
#
#  You may freely distribute and/or modify this  module under the terms
#  of either the GNU  General Public License (GPL) or the Artistic Lice
#  as specified in the Perl README file.
#
#  See the pod at the bottom of this file for help information
#
#######################################################################
# $Id: GetInfoType.pm 8696 2007-01-24 23:12:38Z Tim $
# Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#
# Constant data describing info type codes for the DBI getinfo 
function.
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
# $Id: GetInfoReturn.pm 8696 2007-01-24 23:12:38Z Tim $
# Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#
# Constant data describing return values from the DBI getinfo function.
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
# $Id: ODBC.pm 11373 2008-06-02 19:01:33Z Tim $
# Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#
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# Constant data describing Microsoft ODBC info types and return values
# for the SQLGetInfo() method of ODBC.
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
# $Id: ANSI.pm 8696 2007-01-24 23:12:38Z Tim $
# Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#
# Constant data describing ANSI CLI info types and return values for 
the
# SQLGetInfo() method of ODBC.
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: DataDumper.pm 9949 2007-09-18 09:38:15Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: Storable.pm 15585 2013-03-22 20:31:22Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file
#   $Id: Base.pm 9949 2007-09-18 09:38:15Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: Request.pm 12536 2009-02-24 22:37:09Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: pipeone.pm 12536 2009-02-24 22:37:09Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: stream.pm 12536 2009-02-24 22:37:09Z Tim $
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#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: Base.pm 12536 2009-02-24 22:37:09Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: Execute.pm 14282 2010-07-26 00:12:54Z David $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: Response.pm 11565 2008-07-22 20:17:33Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
# $Id: DBD.pm 15128 2012-02-04 20:51:39Z Tim $
#
# Copyright (c) 1997-2006 Jonathan Leffler, Jochen Wiedmann, Steffen
# Goeldner and Tim Bunce
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
# -*- perl -*-
#
#   DBI::DBD::SqlEngine - A base class for implementing DBI drivers th
#               have not an own SQL engine
#
#  This module is currently maintained by
#
#      H.Merijn Brand & Jens Rehsack
#
#  The original author is Jochen Wiedmann.
#
#  Copyright (C) 2009-2013 by H.Merijn Brand & Jens Rehsack
#  Copyright (C) 2004 by Jeff Zucker
#  Copyright (C) 1998 by Jochen Wiedmann
#
#  All rights reserved.
#
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#  You may distribute this module under the terms of either the GNU
#  General Public License or the Artistic License, as specified in
#  the Perl README file.
# $Id: Metadata.pm 14213 2010-06-30 19:29:18Z Martin $
#
# Copyright (c) 1997-2003 Jonathan Leffler, Jochen Wiedmann,
# Steffen Goeldner and Tim Bunce
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#  $Id$
#  Copyright (c) 1997-2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#  Copyright (c) 2002       Jonathan Leffler
#
#  You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#  License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
$Id$
Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README file.
#   $Id: Gofer.pm 15326 2012-06-06 16:32:38Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: Sponge.pm 10002 2007-09-26 21:03:25Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 1994-2003 Tim Bunce Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: ExampleP.pm 14310 2010-08-02 06:35:25Z Jens $
#
#   Copyright (c) 1994,1997,1998 Tim Bunce
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: NullP.pm 14714 2011-02-22 17:27:07Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 1994-2007 Tim Bunce
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
# -*- perl -*-
#
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#   DBD::File - A base class for implementing DBI drivers that
#               act on plain files
#
#  This module is currently maintained by
#
#      H.Merijn Brand & Jens Rehsack
#
#  The original author is Jochen Wiedmann.
#
#  Copyright (C) 2009-2013 by H.Merijn Brand & Jens Rehsack
#  Copyright (C) 2004 by Jeff Zucker
#  Copyright (C) 1998 by Jochen Wiedmann
#
#  All rights reserved.
#
#  You may distribute this module under the terms of either the GNU
#  General Public License or the Artistic License, as specified in
#  the Perl README file.
#######################################################################
#
#  DBD::DBM - a DBI driver for DBM files
#
#  Copyright (c) 2004 by Jeff Zucker < jzucker AT cpan.org >
#  Copyright (c) 2010-2013 by Jens Rehsack & H.Merijn Brand
#
#  All rights reserved.
#
#  You may freely distribute and/or modify this  module under the terms
#  of either the GNU  General Public License (GPL) or the Artistic 
License,
#  as specified in the Perl README file.
#
#  USERS - see the pod at the bottom of this file
#
#  DBD AUTHORS - see the comments in the code
#
#######################################################################
#   $Id: pedantic.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: Base.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: classic.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
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#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: rush.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: pipeone.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: stream.pm 14598 2010-12-21 22:53:25Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: null.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   $Id: Base.pm 14120 2010-06-07 19:52:19Z H.Merijn $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.
#   -*- perl -*-
#
#
#   DBD::Proxy - DBI Proxy driver
#
#
#   Copyright (c) 1997,1998  Jochen Wiedmann
#
#   The DBD::Proxy module is free software; you can redistribute it 
and/or
#   modify it under the same terms as Perl itself. In particular 
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permission
#   is granted to Tim Bunce for distributing this as a part of the DBI.
#
#
#   Author: Jochen Wiedmann
#           Am Eisteich 9
#           72555 Metzingen
#           Germany
#
#           Email: joe@ispsoft.de
#           Phone: +49 7123 14881
#
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------------
libecap-1.0.0-1 - Fourth Party license
Copyright 2008 The Measurement Factory.
All rights reserved.
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:
   1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
   this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE MEASUREMENT FACTORY ``AS IS'' AND ANY 
EXPRESS
OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO
EVENT SHALL THE MEASUREMENT FACTORY OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
DIRECT,
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
(INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS 
OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY
OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS 
SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------
squid-migration-script  - Fourth Party License
# Copyright (C) 2016 Red Hat, Inc.
#
# This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
# it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
# he Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
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# (at your option) any later version.
#
# This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
# but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
# MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the
# GNU General Public License for more details.
#
# You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
# with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.,
# 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.
#
# Authors: Lubos Uhliarik <luhliari@redhat.com>

For third party technology that you receive from Oracle in binary form 
which is licensed under an open source license that gives you the 
right to receive the source code for that binary, you can obtain a 
copy of the applicable source code from 
https://www.oracle.com/downloads/opensource/software-components-source-
code.html. 
under Oracle Linux.  If the source code for the technology was not 
provided to you with the binary, you can also receive a copy of the 
source code on physical media by submitting a written request to:
•    Oracle America, Inc.
•    Attn: Associate General Counsel
•    Development and Engineering Legal
•    500 Oracle Parkway, 10th Floor
•    Redwood Shores, CA 94065
Or, you may send an email to Oracle using the form available at 
https://apex.oracle.com/pls/apex/f?p=34135:1::::::. 
Your request should include:
•    The name of the component or binary file(s) for which you are 
requesting the source code
•    The name and version number of the Oracle product
•    The date you received the Oracle product
•    Your name
•    Your company name (if applicable)
•    Your return mailing address and email
•    A telephone number in the event we need to reach you.
We may charge you a fee to cover the cost of physical media and 
processing. Your request must be sent (i) within three (3) years of 
the date you received the Oracle product that included the component 
or binary file(s) that are the subject of your request, or (ii) in the 
case of code licensed under the GPL v3, for as long as Oracle offers 
spare parts or customer support for that product model.
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Internet Systems Consortium - Berkeley Internet
Name Domain server and utilities (BIND)
bind-9.11.4-26.P2

Berkeley Internet Name Domain server and utilities (BIND) License 
available as part of Oracle Linux distribution:

Mozilla Public 
License, version 2.0

1. Definitions

1.1. "Contributor"

     means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes 
to the
     creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"

     means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) 
used by a
     Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"

     means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"

     means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached the
     notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code 
Form, and
     Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including 
portions
     thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
     means

     a. that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described 
in
        Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

     b. that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the 
terms of
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        a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"

     means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"

     means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, 
in a
     separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"

     means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"

     means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, 
whether
     at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all of 
the
     rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"

     means any of the following:

     a. any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered 
Software; or

     b. any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered 
Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor

      means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
      process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
      Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the 
License,
      by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, 
import,
      or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor 
Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"

      means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the 
GNU Lesser
      General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General 
Public
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      License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"

      means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")

      means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under 
this
      License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that 
controls, is
      controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes 
of this
      definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, 
to cause
      the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or
      otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of 
the
      outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions

2.1. Grants

     Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
     non-exclusive license:

     a. under intellectual property rights (other than patent or 
trademark)
        Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make 
available,
        modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
        Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with 
Modifications, or
        as part of a Larger Work; and

     b. under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, 
offer for
        sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
        Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

     The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any 
Contribution
     become effective for each Contribution on the date the 
Contributor first
     distributes such Contribution.
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2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

     The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights 
granted under
     this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the
     distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
     Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a
     Contributor:

     a. for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered 
Software; or

     b. for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
party's
        modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of 
its
        Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
        Version); or

     c. under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the 
absence of
        its Contributions.

     This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
     or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply 
with
     the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

     No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice 
to
     distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
     License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary 
License (if
     permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

     Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
     Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient 
rights to
     grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

     This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
     applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
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     equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

     Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses 
granted in
     Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

     All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, 
including any
     Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be 
under
     the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source
     Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
     License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may 
not
     attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source 
Code
     Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

     If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

     a. such Covered Software must also be made available in Source 
Code Form,
        as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of 
the
        Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code 
Form by
        reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than 
the cost
        of distribution to the recipient; and

     b. You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
        License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that 
the
        license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or 
alter the
        recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

     You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your 
choice,
     provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
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License for
     the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of 
Covered
     Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, 
and the
     Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
     License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered 
Software
     under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the 
recipient of
     the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the 
Covered
     Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
     License(s).

3.4. Notices

     You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
     (including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of 
warranty, or
     limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form 
of the
     Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices 
to the
     extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

     You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, 
support,
     indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of 
Covered
     Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not 
on
     behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that 
any
     such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered by
     You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor 
for any
     liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
     indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
     disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to 
any
     jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation

   If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this 
License
   with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute,
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   judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the 
terms of
   this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the
   limitations and the code they affect. Such description must be 
placed in a
   text file included with all distributions of the Covered Software 
under
   this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute or 
regulation,
   such description must be sufficiently detailed for a recipient of 
ordinary
   skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically if You
     fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become 
compliant,
     then the rights granted under this License from a particular 
Contributor
     are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such 
Contributor
     explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an 
ongoing
     basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the non-
compliance by
     some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have come back 
into
     compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular Contributor 
are
     reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor notifies You 
of the
     non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is the first time 
You have
     received notice of non-compliance with this License from such
     Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after Your 
receipt
     of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
     infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
     counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor 
Version
     directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights 
granted to
     You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under 
Section
     2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all 
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end user
     license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which 
have been
     validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License 
prior to
     termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty

   Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" basis,
   without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or 
statutory,
   including, without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software 
is free
   of defects, merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-
infringing.
   The entire risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered 
Software
   is with You. Should any Covered Software prove defective in any 
respect,
   You (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary 
servicing,
   repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an 
essential
   part of this License. No use of  any Covered Software is authorized 
under
   this License except under this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability

   Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
   negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or 
anyone who
   distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You 
for any
   direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any
   character including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, 
loss of
   goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any 
and all
   other commercial damages or losses, even if such party shall have 
been
   informed of the possibility of such damages. This limitation of 
liability
   shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury resulting 
from
   such party's negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such
   limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or 
limitation of
   incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and 
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limitation may
   not apply to You.

8. Litigation

   Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts
   of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place 
of
   business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
   jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. 
Nothing
   in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring cross-
claims or
   counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous

   This License represents the complete agreement concerning the 
subject
   matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
   unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
   necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which 
provides that
   the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter 
shall not
   be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License

10.1. New Versions

      Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
      10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or
      publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given 
a
      distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

      You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the 
version
      of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
      or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the 
license
      steward.

10.3. Modified Versions
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      If you create software not governed by this License, and you 
want to
      create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
      modified version of this License if you rename the license and 
remove
      any references to the name of the license steward (except to 
note that
      such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
      Licenses If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is
      Incompatible With Secondary Licenses under the terms of this 
version of
      the License, the notice described in Exhibit B of this License 
must be
      attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

      This Source Code Form is subject to the
      terms of the Mozilla Public License, v.
      2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not
      distributed with this file, You can
      obtain one at
      http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file,
then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a
relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such 
a
notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice

      This Source Code Form is "Incompatible
      With Secondary Licenses", as defined by
      the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

-------------------------------------------------------------
- openssl-devel-1.0.2k-16.0.1.el7.x86_64
- openssl-1.0.2k-16.0.1.el7.x86_64

/* ====================================================================
 * Copyright (c) 1998-2019 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
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 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ====================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 */

 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------
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/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.
 *
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long 
as
 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the 
library
 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
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 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 *
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
 */

________________________________________________________________

Fourth-party components covered by MIT license:
https://github.com/json-c/json-c/blob/master/COPYING
- json-c-devel-0.11-4.el7_0.x86_64
- json-c-0.11-4.el7_0.x86_64

Copyright (c) 2009-2012 Eric Haszlakiewicz

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
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IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

libcap-devel-2.22.9.el7.x86_64

Unless otherwise *explicitly* stated, the following text describes the
licensed conditions under which the contents of this libcap release
may be used and distributed:

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms of libcap, with
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following
conditions are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain any existing copyright
   notice, and this entire permission notice in its entirety,
   including the disclaimer of warranties.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce all prior and current
   copyright notices, this list of conditions, and the following
   disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
   with the distribution.

3. The name of any author may not be used to endorse or promote
   products derived from this software without their specific prior
   written permission.

ALTERNATIVELY, this product may be distributed under the terms of the
GNU General Public License (v2.0 - see below), in which case the
provisions of the GNU GPL are required INSTEAD OF the above
restrictions.  

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR(S) BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS
OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGE.
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--

-------------------------
Full text of gpl-2.0.txt:
-------------------------

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
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software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
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    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
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    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
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infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free

1317



Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
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            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.
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You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

------------------------------------------------
python-devel-2.7.5-77.0.1.el7_6.x86_64 

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that PSF's
License Agreement and PSF's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006 Python Software Foundation; All 
Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python alone or in any derivative version 
prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
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DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

BEOPEN.COM LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 2.0
-------------------------------------------

BEOPEN PYTHON OPEN SOURCE LICENSE AGREEMENT VERSION 1

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between BeOpen.com ("BeOpen"), having an
office at 160 Saratoga Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95051, and the
Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using
this software in source or binary form and its associated
documentation ("the Software").

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this BeOpen Python License
Agreement, BeOpen hereby grants Licensee a non-exclusive,
royalty-free, world-wide license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform
and/or display publicly, prepare derivative works, distribute, and
otherwise use the Software alone or in any derivative version,
provided, however, that the BeOpen Python License is retained in the
Software, alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.

3. BeOpen is making the Software available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  BEOPEN MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, BEOPEN MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

4. BEOPEN SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF THE
SOFTWARE FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS
AS A RESULT OF USING, MODIFYING OR DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE, OR ANY
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DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

5. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

6. This License Agreement shall be governed by and interpreted in all
respects by the law of the State of California, excluding conflict of
law provisions.  Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to
create any relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture
between BeOpen and Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant
permission to use BeOpen trademarks or trade names in a trademark
sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or any
third party.  As an exception, the "BeOpen Python" logos available at
http://www.pythonlabs.com/logos.html may be used according to the
permissions granted on that web page.

7. By copying, installing or otherwise using the software, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

CNRI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 1.6.1
---------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Corporation for National
Research Initiatives, having an office at 1895 Preston White Drive,
Reston, VA 20191 ("CNRI"), and the Individual or Organization
("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using Python 1.6.1 software in
source or binary form and its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, CNRI
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python 1.6.1
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that CNRI's
License Agreement and CNRI's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
1995-2001 Corporation for National Research Initiatives; All Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python 1.6.1 alone or in any derivative
version prepared by Licensee.  Alternately, in lieu of CNRI's License
Agreement, Licensee may substitute the following text (omitting the
quotes): "Python 1.6.1 is made available subject to the terms and
conditions in CNRI's License Agreement.  This Agreement together with
Python 1.6.1 may be located on the Internet using the following
unique, persistent identifier (known as a handle): 1895.22/1013.  This
Agreement may also be obtained from a proxy server on the Internet
using the following URL: http://hdl.handle.net/1895.22/1013".

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python 1.6.1 or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python 1.6.1.
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4. CNRI is making Python 1.6.1 available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  CNRI MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, CNRI MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON 1.6.1 WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. CNRI SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
1.6.1 FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 1.6.1,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. This License Agreement shall be governed by the federal
intellectual property law of the United States, including without
limitation the federal copyright law, and, to the extent such
U.S. federal law does not apply, by the law of the Commonwealth of
Virginia, excluding Virginia's conflict of law provisions.
Notwithstanding the foregoing, with regard to derivative works based
on Python 1.6.1 that incorporate non-separable material that was
previously distributed under the GNU General Public License (GPL), the
law of the Commonwealth of Virginia shall govern this License
Agreement only as to issues arising under or with respect to
Paragraphs 4, 5, and 7 of this License Agreement.  Nothing in this
License Agreement shall be deemed to create any relationship of
agency, partnership, or joint venture between CNRI and Licensee.  This
License Agreement does not grant permission to use CNRI trademarks or
trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote products or
services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By clicking on the "ACCEPT" button where indicated, or by copying,
installing or otherwise using Python 1.6.1, Licensee agrees to be
bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

        ACCEPT

CWI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 0.9.0 THROUGH 1.2
--------------------------------------------------

Copyright (c) 1991 - 1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Amsterdam,
The Netherlands.  All rights reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that
both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
supporting documentation, and that the name of Stichting Mathematisch
Centrum or CWI not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
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distribution of the software without specific, written prior
permission.

STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM BE LIABLE
FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Apache Tomcat 9.0.43

Apache Tomcat
Copyright 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

This software contains code derived from netty-native
developed by the Netty project
(https://netty.io, https://github.com/netty/netty-tcnative/)
and from finagle-native developed at Twitter
(https://github.com/twitter/finagle).

This software contains code derived from jgroups-kubernetes
developed by the JGroups project (http://www.jgroups.org/).

The Windows Installer is built with the Nullsoft
Scriptable Install System (NSIS), which is
open source software.  The original software and
related information is available at
http://nsis.sourceforge.net.

Java compilation software for JSP pages is provided by the Eclipse
JDT Core Batch Compiler component, which is open source software.
The original software and related information is available at
https://www.eclipse.org/jdt/core/.

org.apache.tomcat.util.json.JSONParser.jj is a public domain javacc 
grammar
for JSON written by Robert Fischer.
https://github.com/RobertFischer/json-parser

For portions of the Tomcat JNI OpenSSL API and the OpenSSL JSSE 
integration
The org.apache.tomcat.jni and the org.apache.tomcat.net.openssl 
packages
are derivative work originating from the Netty project and the finagle-
native
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project developed at Twitter
* Copyright 2014 The Netty Project
* Copyright 2014 Twitter

For portions of the Tomcat cloud support
The org.apache.catalina.tribes.membership.cloud package contains 
derivative
work originating from the jgroups project.
https://github.com/jgroups-extras/jgroups-kubernetes
Copyright 2002-2018 Red Hat Inc.

The original XML Schemas for Java EE Deployment Descriptors:
 - javaee_5.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_1_2.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_client_1_2.xsd
 - javaee_6.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_1_3.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_client_1_3.xsd
 - jsp_2_2.xsd
 - web-app_3_0.xsd
 - web-common_3_0.xsd
 - web-fragment_3_0.xsd
 - javaee_7.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_1_4.xsd
 - javaee_web_services_client_1_4.xsd
 - jsp_2_3.xsd
 - web-app_3_1.xsd
 - web-common_3_1.xsd
 - web-fragment_3_1.xsd
 - javaee_8.xsd
 - web-app_4_0.xsd
 - web-common_4_0.xsd
 - web-fragment_4_0.xsd

may be obtained from:
http://www.oracle.com/webfolder/technetwork/jsc/xml/ns/javaee/
index.html

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.
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      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
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behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
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      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
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      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
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      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

APACHE TOMCAT SUBCOMPONENTS:

Apache Tomcat includes a number of subcomponents with separate 
copyright notices
and license terms. Your use of these subcomponents is subject to the 
terms and
conditions of the following licenses.

For the Eclipse JDT Core Batch Compiler (ecj-x.x.x.jar) component:

Eclipse Public License - v 1.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC
LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
PROGRAM
CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS
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"Contribution" means:

a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and 
documentation
distributed under this Agreement, and

b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:

i) changes to the Program, and

ii) additions to the Program;

where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from and 
are
distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a
Contributor if it was added to the Program by such Contributor itself 
or anyone
acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include 
additions to
the Program which: (i) are separate modules of software distributed in
conjunction with the Program under their own license agreement, and 
(ii) are not
derivative works of the Program.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are
necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone or 
when
combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement,
including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright license to
reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, and such
derivative works, in source code and object code form.

b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
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grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license 
under Licensed
Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise 
transfer the
Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in source code and object 
code form.
This patent license shall apply to the combination of the Contribution 
and the
Program if, at the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, 
such
addition of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by 
the
Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other 
combinations
which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed 
hereunder.

c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses to
its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are provided by any
Contributor that the Program does not infringe the patent or other 
intellectual
property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims any 
liability to
Recipient for claims brought by any other entity based on infringement 
of
intellectual property rights or otherwise. As a condition to 
exercising the
rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes 
sole
responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights 
needed, if any.
For example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to
distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire 
that license
before distributing the Program.

d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has sufficient 
copyright
rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright license set 
forth in
this Agreement.

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under its
own license agreement, provided that:

a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; and
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b) its license agreement:

i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all warranties 
and
conditions, express and implied, including warranties or conditions of 
title and
non-infringement, and implied warranties or conditions of 
merchantability and
fitness for a particular purpose;

ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all liability 
for
damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential
damages, such as lost profits;

iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement are 
offered by
that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and

iv) states that source code for the Program is available from such 
Contributor,
and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable manner on or 
through a
medium customarily used for software exchange.

When the Program is made available in source code form:

a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and

b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program.

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the
Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if
any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent Recipients to 
identify the
originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with
respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this 
license is
intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program, the 
Contributor who
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includes the Program in a commercial product offering should do so in 
a manner
which does not create potential liability for other Contributors. 
Therefore, if
a Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such
Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and 
indemnify
every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any 
losses, damages
and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits and 
other legal
actions brought by a third party against the Indemnified Contributor 
to the
extent caused by the acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor 
in
connection with its distribution of the Program in a commercial product
offering. The obligations in this section do not apply to any claims 
or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order
to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly notify the 
Commercial
Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial 
Contributor
to control, and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the 
defense and
any related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product
offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that
Commercial Contributor then makes performance claims, or offers 
warranties
related to Product X, those performance claims and warranties are such
Commercial Contributor's responsibility alone. Under this section, the
Commercial Contributor would have to defend claims against the other
Contributors related to those performance claims and warranties, and 
if a court
requires any other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the 
Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN
"AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
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TITLE,
NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
Each
Recipient is solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using and
distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise of
rights under this Agreement , including but not limited to the risks 
and costs
of program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss 
of data,
programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of 
operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY
CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY
OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY 
RIGHTS
GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable
law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the 
remainder of the
terms of this Agreement, and without further action by the parties 
hereto, such
provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make 
such
provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity 
(including a
cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Program 
itself
(excluding combinations of the Program with other software or hardware)
infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such Recipient's rights 
granted under
Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
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fails to
comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this Agreement 
and does
not cure such failure in a reasonable period of time after becoming 
aware of
such noncompliance. If all Recipient's rights under this Agreement 
terminate,
Recipient agrees to cease use and distribution of the Program as soon 
as
reasonably practicable. However, Recipient's obligations under this 
Agreement
and any licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall 
continue and
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in
order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and may only 
be
modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward reserves the 
right to
publish new versions (including revisions) of this Agreement from time 
to time.
No one other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this 
Agreement.
The Eclipse Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse 
Foundation
may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a 
suitable
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a
distinguishing version number. The Program (including Contributions) 
may always
be distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it 
was
received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
Contributor may elect to distribute the Program (including its 
Contributions)
under the new version. Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 
2(b)
above, Recipient receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual 
property of
any Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by 
implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted 
under
this Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and the
intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No party 
to this
Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement more than one 
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year
after the cause of action arose. Each party waives its rights to a 
jury trial in
any resulting litigation.

perl-JSON 4.03

Copyright 2005-2013 by Makamaka Hannyaharamitu
This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify 
it under the same terms as Perl itself.
Perl Licensing
    Perl5 is Copyright (C) 1993-2005, by Larry Wall and others.
    It is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it 
under the terms of either:
    a) the GNU General Public License as published by the Free 
Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option) any later 
version, or
GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
             Version 1, February 1989
 Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307, USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
                Preamble
  The license agreements of most software companies try to keep users
at the mercy of those companies.  By contrast, our General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  The
General Public License applies to the Free Software Foundation's
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it.
You can use it for your programs, too.
  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Specifically, the General Public License is designed to make
sure that you have the freedom to give away or sell copies of free
software, that you receive source code or can get it if you want it,
that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free
programs; and that you know you can do these things.
  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
  For example, if you distribute copies of a such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must tell them their rights.
  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.
  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
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that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.
  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.
\u000C
            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
  0. This License Agreement applies to any program or other work which
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be
distributed under the terms of this General Public License.  The
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based
on the Program" means either the Program or any work containing the
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications.  
Each
licensee is addressed as "you".
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously 
and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and
disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this
General Public License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any
other recipients of the Program a copy of this General Public License
along with the Program.  You may charge a fee for the physical act of
transferring a copy.
  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion 
of
it, and copy and distribute such modifications under the terms of 
Paragraph
1 above, provided that you also do the following:
    a) cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that
    you changed the files and the date of any change; and
    b) cause the whole of any work that you distribute or publish, that
    in whole or in part contains the Program or any part thereof, 
either
    with or without modifications, to be licensed at no charge to all
    third parties under the terms of this General Public License 
(except
    that you may choose to grant warranty protection to some or all
    third parties, at your option).
    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when
    run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive 
use
    in the simplest and most usual way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
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    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this General
    Public License.
    d) You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a
    copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in
    exchange for a fee.
Mere aggregation of another independent work with the Program (or its
derivative) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not 
bring
the other work under the scope of these terms.
\u000C
  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a portion or 
derivative of
it, under Paragraph 2) in object code or executable form under the 
terms of
Paragraphs 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:
    a) accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,
    b) accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party free (except for a nominal charge
    for the cost of distribution) a complete machine-readable copy of 
the
    corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,
    c) accompany it with the information you received as to where the
    corresponding source code may be obtained.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form alone.)
Source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making
modifications to it.  For an executable file, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains; but, as a special
exception, it need not include source code for modules which are 
standard
libraries that accompany the operating system on which the executable
file runs, or for standard header files or definitions files that
accompany that operating system.
  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or transfer the
Program except as expressly provided under this General Public License.
Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or 
transfer
the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights to 
use
the Program under this License.  However, parties who have received
copies, or rights to use copies, from you under this General Public
License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties
remain in full compliance.
  5. By copying, distributing or modifying the Program (or any work 
based
on the Program) you indicate your acceptance of this license to do so,
and all its terms and conditions.
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  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original
licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these
terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further restrictions on 
the
recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
\u000C
  7. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.
Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of the license which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
the license, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.
  8. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.
                NO WARRANTY
  9. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
  10. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
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WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
\u000C
    Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs
  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to humanity, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these
terms.
  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest 
to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.
    
    Copyright (C) 19yy  
    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option)
    any later version.
    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.
    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation,
    Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307, USA.
Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.
If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:
    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19xx name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.
The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the
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commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show
c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your
program.
You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here a sample; alter the names:
  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  program `Gnomovision' (a program to direct compilers to make passes
  at assemblers) written by James Hacker.
  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice
That's all there is to it!
   
 b) the "Artistic License".
The "Artistic License"
                Preamble
The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a
Package may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some
semblance of artistic control over the development of the package,
while giving the users of the package the right to use and distribute
the Package in a more-or-less customary fashion, plus the right to make
reasonable modifications.
Definitions:
    "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the
    Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files
    created through textual modification.
    "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been
    modified, or has been modified in accordance with the wishes
    of the Copyright Holder as specified below.
    "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or
    copyrights for the package.
    "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing
    this Package.
    "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the
    basis of media cost, duplication charges, time of people involved,
    and so on.  (You will not be required to justify it to the
    Copyright Holder, but only to the computing community at large
    as a market that must bear the fee.)
    "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item
    itself, though there may be fees involved in handling the item.
    It also means that recipients of the item may redistribute it
    under the same conditions they received it.
1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that you
duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.
2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other modifications
derived from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder.  A Package
modified in such a way shall still be considered the Standard Version.
3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided
that you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how and
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when you changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of 
the
following:
    a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make 
them
    Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to Usenet 
or
    an equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major 
archive
    site such as uunet.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder to 
include
    your modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.
    b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or 
organization.
    c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not conflict
    with standard executables, which must also be provided, and provide
    a separate manual page for each non-standard executable that 
clearly
    documents how it differs from the Standard Version.
    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.
4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or
executable form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:
    a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library 
files,
    together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) on 
where
    to get the Standard Version.
    b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of
    the Package with your modifications.
    c) give non-standard executables non-standard names, and clearly
    document the differences in manual pages (or equivalent), together
    with instructions on where to get the Standard Version.
    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.
5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of this
Package.  You may charge any fee you choose for support of this
Package.  You may not charge a fee for this Package itself.  However,
you may distribute this Package in aggregate with other (possibly
commercial) programs as part of a larger (possibly commercial) software
distribution provided that you do not advertise this Package as a
product of your own.  You may embed this Package's interpreter within
an executable of yours (by linking); this shall be construed as a mere
form of aggregation, provided that the complete Standard Version of the
interpreter is so embedded.
6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as
output from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall
under the copyright of this Package, but belong to whoever generated
them, and may be sold commercially, and may be aggregated with this
Package.  If such scripts or library files are aggregated with this
Package via the so-called "undump" or "unexec" methods of producing a
binary executable image, then distribution of such an image shall
neither be construed as a distribution of this Package nor shall it
fall under the restrictions of Paragraphs 3 and 4, provided that you do
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not represent such an executable image as a Standard Version of this
Package.
7. C subroutines (or comparably compiled subroutines in other
languages) supplied by you and linked into this Package in order to
emulate subroutines and variables of the language defined by this
Package shall not be considered part of this Package, but are the
equivalent of input as in Paragraph 6, provided these subroutines do
not change the language in any way that would cause it to fail the
regression tests for the language.
8. Aggregation of this Package with a commercial distribution is always
permitted provided that the use of this Package is embedded; that is,
when no overt attempt is made to make this Package's interfaces visible
to the end user of the commercial distribution.  Such use shall not be
construed as a distribution of this Package.
9. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.
10. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
                The End
        For those of you that choose to use the GNU General Public 
License, my interpretation of the GNU General Public License is that 
no Perl script falls under the terms of the GPL unless you explicitly 
put said script under the terms of the GPL yourself.
        Furthermore, any object code linked with perl does not 
automatically fall under the terms of the GPL, provided such object 
code only adds definitions of subroutines and variables, and does not 
otherwise impair the resulting interpreter from executing any standard 
Perl script. I consider linking in C subroutines in this manner to be 
the moral equivalent of defining subroutines in the Perl language 
itself. You may sell such an object file as proprietary provided that 
you provide or offer to provide the Perl source, as specified by the 
GNU General Public License. (This is merely an alternate way of 
specifying input to the program.) You may also sell a binary produced 
by the dumping of a running Perl script that belongs to you, provided 
that you provide or offer to provide the Perl source as specified by 
the GPL. (The fact that a Perl interpreter and your code are in the 
same binary file is, in this case, a form of mere aggregation.)
        This is my interpretation of the GPL. If you still have 
concerns or difficulties understanding my intent, feel free to contact 
me. Of course, the Artistic License spells all this out for your 
protection, so you may prefer to use that.
        -- Larry Wall

1344



The Apache Software Foundation Commons Lang
3.12.0

NOTICE:
Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
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      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.
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   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
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          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
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      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
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   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and 
limitations under the License.

Eclipse Foundation Eclipse jersey-container-
servlet-core 2.34

jersey-container-servlet-core: 2.34
* License:
    * Eclipse Public License v. 2.0
    * The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991 with 
CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
* Copyright (c) 2012, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates.

 # Eclipse Public License - v 2.0

        THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS 
ECLIPSE
        PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR 
DISTRIBUTION
        OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS 
AGREEMENT.

    1. DEFINITIONS

    "Contribution" means:

      a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
         Distributed under this Agreement, and

      b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
         i) changes to the Program, and
         ii) additions to the Program;
      where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from
      and are Distributed by that particular Contributor. A 
Contribution
      "originates" from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by
      such Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor's 
behalf.
      Contributions do not include changes or additions to the Program 
that
      are not Modified Works.

    "Contributor" means any person or entity that Distributes the 
Program.
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    "Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which
    are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution 
alone
    or when combined with the Program.

    "Program" means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with 
this
    Agreement.

    "Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this 
Agreement
    or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

    "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or 
other
    form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for which 
the
    editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
    represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship.

    "Modified Works" shall mean any work in Source Code or other form 
that
    results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
    contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any 
new file
    in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program. 
Modified
    Works shall not include works that contain only declarations,
    interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of the Program 
solely
    in each case in order to link to, bind by name, or subclass the 
Program
    or Modified Works thereof.

    "Distribute" means the acts of a) distributing or b) making 
available
    in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

    "Source Code" means the form of a Program preferred for making
    modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
    documentation source, and configuration files.

    "Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License,
    Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
    exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
    Contributor.

    2. GRANT OF RIGHTS
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      a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby
      grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free 
copyright
      license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display,
      publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the Contribution of 
such
      Contributor, if any, and such Derivative Works.

      b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby
      grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent
      license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell,
      import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such 
Contributor,
      if any, in Source Code or other form. This patent license shall
      apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, 
at
      the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such 
addition
      of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the
      Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other
      combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se 
is
      licensed hereunder.

      c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants 
the
      licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are
      provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe 
the
      patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity.
      Each Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims
      brought by any other entity based on infringement of intellectual
      property rights or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the
      rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby
      assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual
      property rights needed, if any. For example, if a third party
      patent license is required to allow Recipient to Distribute the
      Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license
      before distributing the Program.

      d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has
      sufficient copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant
      the copyright license set forth in this Agreement.

      e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary License, no
      Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient (other than
      those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of such 
Recipient's
      receipt of the Program under the terms of a Secondary License
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      (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

    3. REQUIREMENTS

    3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

      a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
      accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
      the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
      is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
      obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium 
customarily
      used for software exchange; and

      b) the Contributor may Distribute the Program under a license
      different than this Agreement, provided that such license:
         i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all other Contributors 
all
         warranties and conditions, express and implied, including
         warranties or conditions of title and non-infringement, and
         implied warranties or conditions of merchantability and 
fitness
         for a particular purpose;

         ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other Contributors 
all
         liability for damages, including direct, indirect, special,
         incidental and consequential damages, such as lost profits;

         iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights
         in the Source Code under section 3.2; and

         iv) requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any
         party to be under a license that satisfies the requirements
         of this section 3.

    3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

      a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
      Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
      files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the 
initial
      Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice described in
      Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be made 
available
      under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and

      b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of
      the Program.

    3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
    trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
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limitations
    of liability ("notices") contained within the Program from any 
copy of
    the Program which they Distribute, provided that Contributors may 
add
    their own appropriate notices.

    4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

    Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities
    with respect to end users, business partners and the like. While 
this
    license is intended to facilitate the commercial use of the 
Program,
    the Contributor who includes the Program in a commercial product
    offering should do so in a manner which does not create potential
    liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a Contributor 
includes
    the Program in a commercial product offering, such Contributor
    ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and indemnify 
every
    other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any losses,
    damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, 
lawsuits
    and other legal actions brought by a third party against the 
Indemnified
    Contributor to the extent caused by the acts or omissions of such
    Commercial Contributor in connection with its distribution of the 
Program
    in a commercial product offering. The obligations in this section 
do not
    apply to any claims or Losses relating to any actual or alleged
    intellectual property infringement. In order to qualify, an 
Indemnified
    Contributor must: a) promptly notify the Commercial Contributor in
    writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial Contributor to 
control,
    and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense and 
any
    related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
    participate in any such claim at its own expense.

    For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a 
commercial
    product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
    Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
    claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those 
performance
    claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's 
responsibility
    alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to
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    defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance
    claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other 
Contributor to
    pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor must pay
    those damages.

    5. NO WARRANTY

    EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
    PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS"
    BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
    IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF
    TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
    PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the
    appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes 
all
    risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement,
    including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors,
    compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, 
programs
    or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.

    6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

    EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
    PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
    SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL,
    EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION 
LOST
    PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
    CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHERWISE)
    ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM 
OR THE
    EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
    POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

    7. GENERAL

    If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable 
under
    applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability 
of
    the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
    action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to 
the
    minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and 
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enforceable.

    If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
    (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging 
that the
    Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software
    or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's
    rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date 
such
    litigation is filed.

    All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
    fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of 
this
    Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
    time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
    rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease 
use
    and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
    However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any 
licenses
    granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.

    Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this 
Agreement,
    but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted 
and
    may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
    reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
    this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
    Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse 
Foundation
    is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may 
assign the
    responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable 
separate
    entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing
    version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be
    Distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it 
was
    received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
    Contributor may elect to Distribute the Program (including its
    Contributions) under the new version.

    Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, 
Recipient
    receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any

1356



    Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by 
implication,
    estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly 
granted
    under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement is 
intended
    to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor or 
Recipient.
    No third-party beneficiary rights are created under this Agreement.

    Exhibit A - Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

    "This Source Code may also be made available under the following
    Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set 
forth
    in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied: {name 
license(s),
    version(s), and exceptions or additional permissions here}."

      Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this 
Exhibit A
      is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary 
Licenses.

      If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a 
particular
      file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a 
LICENSE
      file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely 
to
      look for such a notice.

      You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

---

=======================================================================
==============

The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor
Boston, MA 02110-1335
USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
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to
share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is
intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--
to
make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public
License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and
to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free
Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General
Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price.
Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the
freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this
service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone
to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These
restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you 
have.
You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code.
And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents.
We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will
individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program
proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent 
must
be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a
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notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under
the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers
to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means
either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is
to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either
verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language.
(Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term
"modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running
the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is
covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program
(independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that
is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously
and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice
and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to
this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other
recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of
it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided
that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part
    thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties
    under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
License.
    (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not
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    normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program
    is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and
can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on
the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this
License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire
whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a
storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the
scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 
1
    and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost
    of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer 
to
    distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed
    only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the
    program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in
    accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code
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means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control
compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special
exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that 
is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the
executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access
to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to 
copy
the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the 
source
code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source
along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise
to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will
automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
parties
who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will
not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in
full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all
its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the
Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions
on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not
responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute
so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and
any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not
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distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would
not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who
receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way 
you
could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely 
from
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented
by public license practices. Many people have made generous
contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that
system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up 
to
the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute
software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that 
choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be
a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may
add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those
countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries
not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the
limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version
number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by 
the
Free Software Foundation.
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10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE
ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH
YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL
NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR
DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM
(INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED
INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF
THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR
OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.
    Copyright (C) 

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
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by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but
    WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU
    General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1335 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type
    `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to 
redistribute
    it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands
you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they
could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

    Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
    program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by
    James Hacker.

    signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989
    Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program
into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications
with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library
General Public License instead of this License.

# CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
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conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.

=======================================================================
==============
Eclipse Distribution License - v 1.0

Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, 
this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

=======================================================================
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==============

#------------------------Fourth-party 
Dependencies#-------------------------
org.glassfish.hk2.external » jakarta.inject 2.6.1
* License: Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 (http://www.eclipse.org/legal/
epl-2.0.)
* Copyright (c) 2013, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates.

jakarta.persistence » jakarta.persistence-api 2.2.3
* License:
      * Eclipse Distribution License - v 1.0 (http://
www.eclipse.org/org/documents/edl-v10.php)
      * Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 (http://www.eclipse.org/legal/
epl-2.0.)
* Copyright (c) 2008, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

jakarta.servlet » jakarta.servlet-api 4.0.3
* License: Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 (http://www.eclipse.org/legal/
epl-2.0.)
* Copyright (c) 2017, 2020 Oracle and/or its affiliates and others.

Eclipse Foundation Jetty 9.4.43.V20210629

LICENCE.txt 
------------
This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the
terms of the Eclipse Public License 1.0 which is available at
https://www.eclipse.org/org/documents/epl-1.0/EPL-1.0.txt
or the Apache Software License 2.0 which is available at
https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Oracle elects to receive the code under the Apache 2.0 license.  

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
   1. Definitions.
      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.
      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.
      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
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      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.
      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.
      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.
      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).
      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
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but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."
      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.
   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.
   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:
      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and
      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and
      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
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          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.
      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.
   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.
   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
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any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.
   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.
   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.
      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.
   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]
   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at
       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.
=================================================================
Notice.txt
Notices for Eclipse Jetty
=========================
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This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jetty project.
Project home: https://www.eclipse.org/jetty/
Trademarks
----------
Eclipse Jetty, and Jetty are trademarks of the Eclipse Foundation.
Copyright
---------
All contributions are the property of the respective authors or of
entities to which copyright has been assigned by the authors (eg. 
employer).
Declared Project Licenses
-------------------------
This artifacts of this project are made available under the terms of:
  * the Eclipse Public License v. 1.0
    http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-v10.html
    SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-1.0
  or
  * the Apache License, Version 2.0
    https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.
    SPDX-License-Identifier: Apache-2.0
The following dependencies are EPL.
 * org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:org.eclipse.jdt.core
The following dependencies are EPL and ASL2.
 * org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.security.auth.message
The following dependencies are EPL and CDDL 1.0.
 * org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.mail.glassfish
If ALPN is used to negotiate HTTP/2 connections, then the following
distribution may be included in the distribution or downloaded when 
ALPN
module is selected. These artifacts replace/modify OpenJDK classes.
The modifications are hosted at github and both modified and original
are under GPL v2 with classpath exceptions.
http://openjdk.java.net/legal/gplv2+ce.html
 * java.sun.security.ssl
The following dependencies are licensed by the OW2 Foundation 
according to the
terms of http://asm.ow2.org/license.html
 * org.ow2.asm:asm-commons
 * org.ow2.asm:asm
The following dependencies are ASL2 licensed.
 * org.apache.taglibs:taglibs-standard-spec
 * org.apache.taglibs:taglibs-standard-impl
The following dependencies are ASL2 licensed.  Based on selected 
classes from
following Apache Tomcat jars, all ASL2 licensed.
 * org.mortbay.jasper:apache-jsp
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jasper
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-juli
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jsp-api
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-el-api
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jasper-el
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-api
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 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-util-scan
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-util
 * org.mortbay.jasper:apache-el
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jasper-el
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-el-api
The following artifacts are CDDL + GPLv2 with classpath exception.
https://glassfish.dev.java.net/nonav/public/CDDL+GPL.html
 * org.eclipse.jetty.toolchain:jetty-schemas
Cryptography
------------
Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
currently
may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, and/or re-
export to
another country, of encryption software. BEFORE using any encryption 
software,
please check the country's laws, regulations and policies concerning 
the import,
possession, or use, and re-export of encryption software, to see if 
this is
permitted.
The UnixCrypt.java code implements the one way cryptography used by
Unix systems for simple password protection.  Copyright 1996 Aki 
Yoshida,
modified April 2001  by Iris Van den Broeke, Daniel Deville.
Permission to use, copy, modify and distribute UnixCrypt
for non-commercial or commercial purposes and without fee is
granted provided that the copyright notice appears in all copies.
=================================================================
https://asm.ow2.io/license.html
License
ASM is released under the following 3-Clause BSD License:
ASM: a very small and fast Java bytecode manipulation framework
Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
All rights reserved.
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
  contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
  this software without specific prior written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
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ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Apache - Commons IO 2.11.0

Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

--
Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
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      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
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Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
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          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
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      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
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   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Oracle OCI SDK for Java 2.7.2

This component is offered under a choice of licenses, indicated below. 
Oracle elects the license 'UPL'.

Copyright (c) 2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 as shown at https://oss.oracle.com/licenses/upl
or Apache License 2.0 as shown at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0. You may choose either license.

____________________________

The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.
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THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
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provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
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that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
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consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

-----  Notice.txt ----
Copyright (c) 2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.

=====

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
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------------------------ Fourth Party Components 
-----------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- Apache License 2.0
- BSD 2-Clause
- BSD 3-Clause
- Common Public License 1.0
- Creative Commons Attribution License 2.5
- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0
- Eclipse Public License 1.0
- Eclipse Public License 2.0
- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0
- Java HTML Tidy License
- Jdom License
- MIT License
- Mozilla Public License 1.1
- W3C
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
------------------------- Fourth Party Notices 
-------------------------

======================== Third Party Components 
========================

animal-sniffer-maven-plugin
* Copyright © 2008–2021 MojoHaus
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/animal-sniffer
* Project home: http://www.mojohaus.org/animal-sniffer

bouncycastle
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/bcgit/bc-java
* Project home: https://bouncycastle.org

build-helper-maven-plugin
* Copyright © 2005–2020 MojoHaus
* Copyright © 2006-2012 The Codehaus
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/build-helper-maven-plugin
* Project home: http://www.mojohaus.org/build-helper-maven-plugin

commons-codec
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-codec
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* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-codec

commons-io
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-io
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-io

commons-lang3
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-lang
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-lang

exec-maven-plugin
* Copyright © 2005–2020 MojoHaus
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/exec-maven-plugin
* Project home: http://www.mojohaus.org/exec-maven-plugin

extra-enforcer-rules
* Copyright © 2012 MOJO Codehaus
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/extra-enforcer-rules
* Project home: http://www.mojohaus.org/extra-enforcer-rules

googleformatter-maven-plugin
* Copyright © 2018 Mark Derricutt
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/talios/googleformatter-maven-plugin

guava
* Copyright © 2021 Guava
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/guava
* Project home: https://guava.dev

jackson-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-annotations
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-core
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-core
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-databind
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

1384



* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-databind
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jdk8
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jsr310
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-jaxrs-base
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jakarta.ws.rs-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jaxrs-api
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jaxrs

jersey-client
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/javaee/jersey
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-hk2
* Copyright © 2017-2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-media-json-jackson
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0; Apache License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://eclipse-ee4j.github.io/jersey.github.io/

JSR305
* Copyright © 2007-2009 JSR305 expert group
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0
* Source code: https://github.com/findbugsproject/findbugs
* Project home: http://findbugs.sourceforge.net/

license-maven-plugin
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* Copyright © 2010–2019 MojoHaus
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/license-maven-plugin
* Project home: https://www.mojohaus.org/license-maven-plugin

maven-antrun-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2020 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-antrun-plugin
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-antrun-plugin

maven-assembly-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2020 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-assembly-plugin
* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-assembly-plugin

maven-compiler-plugin
* Copyright © 2001–2019 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-compiler-plugin
* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-compiler-plugin

maven-dependency-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-dependency-plugin
* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-dependency-plugin

maven-enforcer-plugin
* Copyright © 2007–2019 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-enforcer
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/enforcer/maven-enforcer-plugin

maven-jar-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2019 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-jar-plugin
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-jar-plugin

maven-javadoc-plugin
* Copyright © 2004–2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-javadoc-plugin
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-javadoc-plugin

maven-source-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2019 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-source-plugin
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-source-plugin
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maven-surefire-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-surefire
* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/surefire/maven-surefire-plugin

resilience4j-circuitbreaker
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

resilience4j-core
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

slf4j
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/qos-ch/slf4j
* Project home: http://www.slf4j.org/

surefire-junit47
* Copyright © 2002–2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-surefire
* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/surefire/maven-surefire-plugin

vavr
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/vavr-io/vavr
* Project home: https://www.vavr.io

======================= Fourth Party Components 
========================

ch.qos.logback:logback-classic
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 1.0
            GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1

ch.qos.logback:logback-core
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 1.0
            GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1

classworlds:classworlds
* Copyright © 2001-2006 The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
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com.barchart.udt:barchart-udt-bundle
* Copyright © 2009-2013 Barchart, Inc
* License: BSD 2-Clause
* Source code: https://github.com/barchart/barchart-udt

com.fasterxml.jackson.dataformat:jackson-dataformat-xml
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-dataformat-xml

com.fasterxml.jackson.jaxrs:jackson-jaxrs-json-provider
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.fasterxml.jackson.module:jackson-module-jaxb-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.fasterxml.woodstox:woodstox-core
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/woodstox

com.flipkart.zjsonpatch:zjsonpatch
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/flipkart-incubator/zjsonpatch/

com.github.jknack:handlebars
* Copyright © 2012-2015 Edgar Espina
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.github.jknack:handlebars-helpers
* Copyright © 2012-2015 Edgar Espina
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.github.stefanbirkner:system-rules
* License: Common Public License 1.0
* Source code: https://github.com/stefanbirkner/system-rules

com.github.stephenc.jcip:jcip-annotations
* Copyright © 2013 Stephen Connolly
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.github.tomakehurst:wiremock
* Copyright © 2021 Tom Akehurst. Powered by Jekyll & Minimal Mistakes
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/WireMock-Net/WireMock.Net

com.google.code.findbugs:annotations
* License: GNU Lesser Public License

com.google.collections:google-collections
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* Copyright © 2007 Google Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.errorprone:error_prone_annotations
* Copyright © 2015 The Error Prone Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.guava:failureaccess
* Copyright © 2013 The Guava Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/guava/

com.google.guava:listenablefuture
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.http-client:google-http-client
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.j2objc:j2objc-annotations
* Copyright © 2012 Google Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/j2objc/

com.google.protobuf:protobuf-java
* Copyright © 2008 Google Inc
* License: BSD 3-Clause

com.googlecode.json-simple:json-simple
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.jayway.jsonpath:json-path
* Copyright © 2017 Jayway
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/json-path/JsonPath

com.nimbusds:nimbus-jose-jwt
* Copyright © 2012 - 2020, Connect2id Ltd
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.squareup.okhttp3:okhttp
* Copyright © 2019 Square, Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.squareup.okio:okio
* Copyright © 2013 Square, Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/square/okio/

com.sun.activation:jakarta.activation
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0
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com.typesafe:config
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/lightbend/config

commons-cli:commons-cli
* Copyright © 2002-2019 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

commons-collections:commons-collections
* Copyright © 2001-2019 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

commons-lang:commons-lang
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

commons-logging:commons-logging
* Copyright © 2001-2014 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

commons-net:commons-net
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

de.zeigermann.xml:xml-im-exporter
* Copyright © 2002-2003, Oliver Zeigermann
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1

io.grpc:grpc-context
* Copyright © 2014 The gRPC Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/grpc/grpc-java

io.netty:netty-all
* Copyright © 2012 The Netty Project
* License: Apache License 2.0

io.opencensus:opencensus-api
* Copyright © 2019, OpenCensus Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/census-instrumentation/opencensus-
java

io.opencensus:opencensus-contrib-http-util
* Copyright © 2018, OpenCensus Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/census-instrumentation/opencensus-
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java

io.specto:hoverfly-java
* Copyright © 2016 SpectoLabs Ltd
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/SpectoLabs/hoverfly-java

io.vavr:vavr-match
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.activation:jakarta.activation-api
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

jakarta.annotation:jakarta.annotation-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2020 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

jakarta.validation:jakarta.validation-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.xml.bind:jakarta.xml.bind-api
* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

javax.servlet:javax.servlet-api
* Copyright © 2017-2017 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
            Common Development and Distribution License 1.0
* Source code: https://github.com/javaee/servlet-spec

javax.validation:validation-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0

jdom:jdom
* Copyright © 2000-2012 Jason Hunter & Brett McLaughlin. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Jdom License

joda-time:joda-time
* Copyright © 2001-2013 Stephen Colebourne
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/JodaOrg/joda-time

jtidy:jtidy
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* License: Java HTML Tidy License

net.jcip:jcip-annotations
* Copyright © 2005 Brian Goetz and Tim Peierls
* License: Creative Commons Attribution License

net.jodah:failsafe
* Copyright © 2016 Jonathan Halterman and friends
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jhalterman/failsafe/

net.minidev:accessors-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2/tree/master/
accessors-smart

net.minidev:json-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2

net.sf.jopt-simple:jopt-simple
* Copyright © 2004-2021 Paul R. Holser, Jr
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/jopt-simple/jopt-simple

org.antlr:antlr4-runtime
* Copyright © 2012-2017 The ANTLR Project
* License: BSD 3-Clause

org.apache.ant:ant
* Copyright © 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.ant:ant-launcher
* Copyright © 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.httpcomponents:httpclient
* Copyright © 2005–2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.httpcomponents:httpcore
* Copyright © 2005–2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.maven:maven-artifact
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* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-artifact-manager
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-core
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-error-diagnostics
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-model
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-monitor
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-api
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-descriptor
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-parameter-documenter
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2
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org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-registry
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-profile
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-project
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-repository-metadata
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-settings
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven.doxia:doxia-sink-api
* Copyright © 2005-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.maven.enforcer:enforcer-api
* Copyright © 2007-2015 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-enforcer

org.apache.maven.reporting:maven-reporting-api
* Copyright © 2002-2010 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-reporting-api

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-file
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
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* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-http-lightweight
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-http-shared
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-provider-api
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh-common
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh-external
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-webdav
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.xbean:xbean-reflect
* Copyright © 2005-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.bouncycastle:bc-fips
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License
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org.bouncycastle:bcpkix-fips
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.bouncycastle:bcpkix-jdk15on
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.bouncycastle:bcprov-jdk15on
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.checkerframework:checker-qual
* Copyright © 2004-present by the Checker Framework developers
* License: MIT License

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-classworlds
* Copyright © 2001-2006 The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-classworlds

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-container-default
* Copyright © The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-containers

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-interactivity-api
* Copyright © 2005, The Codehaus
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-interactivity

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-interpolation
* Copyright © The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-interpolation

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-utils
* Copyright © The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-utils

org.codehaus.woodstox:stax2-api
* Copyright © 2008 FasterXML LLC
* License: BSD 2-Clause
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/stax2-api

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-continuation
* Copyright © 1996 Aki Yoshida
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0
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org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-http
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-io
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-security
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-server
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-servlet
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-servlets
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-util
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-webapp
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-xml
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2
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org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-locator
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-utils
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:osgi-resource-locator
* Copyright © 2010-2017 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:aopalliance-repackaged
* Copyright © "2013, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
2019 Payara Services Ltd
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:jakarta.inject
* Copyright © 2010, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.jersey.connectors:jersey-apache-connector
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.core:jersey-common
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.ext:jersey-entity-filtering
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
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* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.media:jersey-media-multipart
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.javassist:javassist
* Copyright © 1999-2021 by Shigeru Chiba
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-javassist/javassist

org.jboss.logging:jboss-logging
* Copyright © 2010 Red Hat, Inc., and individual contributors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-logging/jboss-logging

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-client
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-jaxrs
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.spec.javax.annotation:jboss-annotations-api_1.3_spec
* Copyright © 2012, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss/jboss-jakarta-annotations-
api_spec

org.jboss.spec.javax.ws.rs:jboss-jaxrs-api_2.1_spec
* Copyright © 2011, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0

org.jboss.spec.javax.xml.bind:jboss-jaxb-api_2.3_spec
* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

org.jvnet.mimepull:mimepull
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/metro-mimepull

org.littleshoot:littleproxy
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* Copyright © 2009 Last Bamboo LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/adamfisk/LittleProxy

org.ow2.asm:asm
* Copyright © 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
* License: BSD 3-Clause

org.reactivestreams:reactive-streams
Copyright ©
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/reactive-streams/reactive-streams-jvm

org.reflections:reflections
* Licenses: BSD 2-Clause
            WTFPL
* Source code: https://github.com/ronmamo/reflections

org.slf4j:slf4j-api
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License

org.slf4j:slf4j-simple
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License

org.xmlunit:xmlunit-core
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/xmlunit/xmlunit

org.xmlunit:xmlunit-legacy
* Copyright © 2001-2015, Jeff Martin, Tim Bacon
* License: BSD 3-Clause

org.xmlunit:xmlunit-placeholders
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/xmlunit/xmlunit

org.zeroturnaround:zt-exec
* Copyright © 2005-2010 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/zeroturnaround/zt-exec

slide:slide-webdavlib
* License: Apache License 2.0

xml-apis:xml-apis
* Copyright © 2000 David Megginson
* License: Apache License 2.0
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=============================== Licenses 
===============================

-------------------------- Apache License 2.0 
--------------------------

                              Apache License
                        Version 2.0, January 2004
                     http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

   "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,
   and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

   "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
   the copyright owner that is granting the License.

   "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
   other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common
   control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
   "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
   direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
   otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the
   outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

   "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
   exercising permissions granted by this License.

   "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
   including but not limited to software source code, documentation
   source, and configuration files.

   "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
   transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
   not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
   and conversions to other media types.

   "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
   Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
   copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
   (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

   "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object
   form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the
   editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
   represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
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purposes
   of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
   separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces 
of,
   the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

   "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
   the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions
   to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
   submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
   or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf 
of
   the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
   means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent
   to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to
   communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
   and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the
   Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but
   excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
   designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

   "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity
   on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and
   subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
   publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the
   Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
   use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work,
   where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
   by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
   Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
   with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
   institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
   cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
   or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
   or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
   granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
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   as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
   Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
   modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
   meet the following conditions:

   (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
       Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

   (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
       stating that You changed the files; and

   (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
       that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
       attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
       excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
       the Derivative Works; and

   (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
       distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must
       include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
       within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
       pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
       of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed
       as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
       documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or,
       within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
       wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents
       of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
       do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
       notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside
       or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
       that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
       as modifying the License.

   You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and
   may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
   for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
   for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
   reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with
   the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise,
   any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work
   by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
   this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
   Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify
   the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
   with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade
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   names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor,
   except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing 
the
   origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
   agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
   Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
   implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions
   of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
   PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the
   appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any
   risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
   whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
   unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
   negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
   liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special,
   incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a
   result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
   Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
   work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
   other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
   has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
   the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
   and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
   or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
   License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
   on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
   of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
   defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
   incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason
   of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

   To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
   boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
   replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
   the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
   comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
   file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
   same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
   identification within third-party archives.
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Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------------- BSD 2-Clause 
-----------------------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------------- BSD 3-Clause 
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-----------------------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

  3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its
     contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
     this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------ Common Public License Version 1.0 ------------------

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS COMMON 
PUBLIC
LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
PROGRAM
CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

    a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and
documentation distributed under this Agreement, and
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    b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:

    i) changes to the Program, and

    ii) additions to the Program;

    where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from 
and are
distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a
Contributor if it was added to the Program by such Contributor itself 
or anyone
acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include 
additions to
the Program which: (i) are separate modules of software distributed in
conjunction with the Program under their own license agreement, and 
(ii) are not
derivative works of the Program.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents " mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are
necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone or 
when
combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement,
including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

    a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright license to
reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, and such
derivative works, in source code and object code form.

    b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license 
under Licensed
Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise 
transfer the
Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in source code and object 

1407



code form.
This patent license shall apply to the combination of the Contribution 
and the
Program if, at the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, 
such
addition of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by 
the
Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other 
combinations
which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed 
hereunder.

    c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses
to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are provided by 
any
Contributor that the Program does not infringe the patent or other 
intellectual
property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims any 
liability to
Recipient for claims brought by any other entity based on infringement 
of
intellectual property rights or otherwise. As a condition to 
exercising the
rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes 
sole
responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights 
needed, if any.
For example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to
distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire 
that license
before distributing the Program.

    d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has 
sufficient
copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright 
license set
forth in this Agreement.

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under its
own license agreement, provided that:

    a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; and

    b) its license agreement:

    i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all 
warranties and
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conditions, express and implied, including warranties or conditions of 
title and
non-infringement, and implied warranties or conditions of 
merchantability and
fitness for a particular purpose;

    ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all 
liability for
damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential
damages, such as lost profits;

    iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement 
are offered
by that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and

    iv) states that source code for the Program is available from such
Contributor, and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable 
manner on or
through a medium customarily used for software exchange. 

When the Program is made available in source code form:

    a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and

    b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program. 

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the
Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if
any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent Recipients to 
identify the
originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with
respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this 
license is
intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program, the 
Contributor who
includes the Program in a commercial product offering should do so in 
a manner
which does not create potential liability for other Contributors. 
Therefore, if
a Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such
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Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and 
indemnify
every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any 
losses, damages
and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits and 
other legal
actions brought by a third party against the Indemnified Contributor 
to the
extent caused by the acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor 
in
connection with its distribution of the Program in a commercial product
offering. The obligations in this section do not apply to any claims 
or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order
to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly notify the 
Commercial
Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial 
Contributor to
control, and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense 
and any
related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may 
participate in
any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product
offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that
Commercial Contributor then makes performance claims, or offers 
warranties
related to Product X, those performance claims and warranties are such
Commercial Contributor's responsibility alone. Under this section, the
Commercial Contributor would have to defend claims against the other
Contributors related to those performance claims and warranties, and 
if a court
requires any other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the 
Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN
"AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE,
NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
Each
Recipient is solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using and
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distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise of
rights under this Agreement, including but not limited to the risks 
and costs of
program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of 
data,
programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of 
operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY
CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY
OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY 
RIGHTS
GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable
law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the 
remainder of the
terms of this Agreement, and without further action by the parties 
hereto, such
provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make 
such
provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against a Contributor with 
respect to
a patent applicable to software (including a cross-claim or 
counterclaim in a
lawsuit), then any patent licenses granted by that Contributor to such 
Recipient
under this Agreement shall terminate as of the date such litigation is 
filed. In
addition, if Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the Program
itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other software or 
hardware)
infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such Recipient's rights 
granted under
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Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to
comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this Agreement 
and does
not cure such failure in a reasonable period of time after becoming 
aware of
such noncompliance. If all Recipient's rights under this Agreement 
terminate,
Recipient agrees to cease use and distribution of the Program as soon 
as
reasonably practicable. However, Recipient's obligations under this 
Agreement
and any licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall 
continue and
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in
order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and may only 
be
modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward reserves the 
right to
publish new versions (including revisions) of this Agreement from time 
to time.
No one other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this 
Agreement.
IBM is the initial Agreement Steward. IBM may assign the 
responsibility to serve
as the Agreement Steward to a suitable separate entity. Each new 
version of the
Agreement will be given a distinguishing version number. The Program 
(including
Contributions) may always be distributed subject to the version of the 
Agreement
under which it was received. In addition, after a new version of the 
Agreement
is published, Contributor may elect to distribute the Program 
(including its
Contributions) under the new version. Except as expressly stated in 
Sections
2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient receives no rights or licenses to the
intellectual property of any Contributor under this Agreement, whether
expressly, by implication, estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the 
Program not
expressly granted under this Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and the
intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No party 
to this
Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement more than one 
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year
after the cause of action arose. Each party waives its rights to a 
jury trial in
any resulting litigation.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

--------------- Creative Commons Attribution License 2.5 
---------------

CREATIVE COMMONS CORPORATION IS NOT A LAW FIRM AND DOES NOT PROVIDE 
LEGAL SERVICES. DISTRIBUTION OF THIS LICENSE DOES NOT CREATE AN 
ATTORNEY-
CLIENT RELATIONSHIP. CREATIVE COMMONS PROVIDES THIS INFORMATION ON AN 
"AS-IS" BASIS. CREATIVE COMMONS MAKES NO WARRANTIES REGARDING THE 
INFORMATION PROVIDED, AND DISCLAIMS LIABILITY FOR DAMAGES RESULTING 
FROM
ITS USE.

License

THE WORK (AS DEFINED BELOW) IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS 
CREATIVE 
COMMONS PUBLIC LICENSE ("CCPL" OR "LICENSE"). THE WORK IS PROTECTED BY 
COPYRIGHT AND/OR OTHER APPLICABLE LAW. ANY USE OF THE WORK OTHER THAN 
AS
AUTHORIZED UNDER THIS LICENSE OR COPYRIGHT LAW IS PROHIBITED.

BY EXERCISING ANY RIGHTS TO THE WORK PROVIDED HERE, YOU ACCEPT AND 
AGREE 
TO BE BOUND BY THE TERMS OF THIS LICENSE. THE LICENSOR GRANTS YOU THE 
RIGHTS CONTAINED HERE IN CONSIDERATION OF YOUR ACCEPTANCE OF SUCH TERMS
AND CONDITIONS.

1. Definitions

    "Collective Work" means a work, such as a periodical issue, 
    anthology or encyclopedia, in which the Work in its entirety in 
    unmodified form, along with a number of other contributions, 
    constituting separate and independent works in themselves, are 
    assembled into a collective whole. A work that constitutes a
    Collective Work will not be considered a Derivative Work (as 
defined
     below) for the purposes of this License.

    "Derivative Work" means a work based upon the Work or upon the 
Work 
    and other pre-existing works, such as a translation, musical 
    arrangement, dramatization, fictionalization, motion picture 
version,
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    sound recording, art reproduction, abridgment, condensation, or any
    other form in which the Work may be recast, transformed, or 
adapted,
    except that a work that constitutes a Collective Work will not be 
    considered a Derivative Work for the purpose of this License. For
    the avoidance of doubt, where the Work is a musical composition 
    or sound recording, the synchronization of the Work in timed-
relation
    with a moving image ("synching") will be considered a Derivative 
Work
    for the purpose of this License.

    "Licensor" means the individual or entity that offers the Work 
under 
    the terms of this License.
    "Original Author" means the individual or entity who created the 
    Work.

    "Work" means the copyrightable work of authorship offered under 
the 
    terms of this License.

    "You" means an individual or entity exercising rights under this 
    License who has not previously violated the terms of this License 
    with respect to the Work, or who has received express permission 
    from the Licensor to exercise rights under this License despite a
    previous violation.

2. Fair Use Rights. Nothing in this license is intended to reduce, 
limit, or restrict any rights arising from fair use, first sale or 
other 
limitations on the exclusive rights of the copyright owner under 
copyright
 law or other applicable laws.

3. License Grant. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, 
Licensor hereby grants You a worldwide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, 
perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright) license to 
exercise
the rights in the Work as stated below:

    to reproduce the Work, to incorporate the Work into one or more 
    Collective Works, and to reproduce the Work as incorporated in the 
    Collective Works;
    to create and reproduce Derivative Works;
    to distribute copies or phonorecords of, display publicly, perform 
    publicly, and perform publicly by means of a digital audio 
    transmission the Work including as incorporated in Collective 
Works;
    to distribute copies or phonorecords of, display publicly, perform 
    publicly, and perform publicly by means of a digital audio 
    transmission Derivative Works.
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    For the avoidance of doubt, where the work is a musical 
composition:
    Performance Royalties Under Blanket Licenses. Licensor waives 
    the exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a 
    performance rights society (e.g. ASCAP, BMI, SESAC), royalties 
    for the public performance or public digital performance (e.g. 
    webcast) of the Work.
    Mechanical Rights and Statutory Royalties. Licensor waives the 
    exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a music 
    rights agency or designated agent (e.g. Harry Fox Agency), 
royalties
    for any phonorecord You create from the Work ("cover version") 
    and distribute, subject to the compulsory license created by 17 
    USC Section 115 of the US Copyright Act (or the equivalent in 
other 
    jurisdictions).
    Webcasting Rights and Statutory Royalties. For the avoidance of 
    doubt, where the Work is a sound recording, Licensor waives the 
    exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a 
    performance-rights society (e.g. SoundExchange), royalties for the
    public digital performance (e.g. webcast) of the Work, subject to 
the 
    compulsory license created by 17 USC Section 114 of the US 
Copyright 
    Act (or the equivalent in other jurisdictions).

The above rights may be exercised in all media and formats whether now 
known or hereafter devised. The above rights include the right to make 
such modifications as are technically necessary to exercise the rights 
in other media and formats. All rights not expressly granted by 
Licensor
are hereby reserved.

4. Restrictions.The license granted in Section 3 above is expressly 
made 
subject to and limited by the following restrictions:

    You may distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or 
publicly 
    digitally perform the Work only under the terms of this License, 
and 
    You must include a copy of, or the Uniform Resource Identifier 
for, 
    this License with every copy or phonorecord of the Work You
    distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly 
digitally 
    perform. You may not offer or impose any terms on the Work that 
alter 
    or restrict the terms of this License or the recipients' exercise 
of 
    the rights granted hereunder. You may not sublicense the Work. You 
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must
    keep intact all notices that refer to this License and to the 
disclaimer
    of warranties. You may not distribute, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
    or publicly digitally perform the Work with any technological 
measures
    that control access or use of the Work in a manner inconsistent 
with
    the terms of this License Agreement. The above applies to the Work 
as
    incorporated in a Collective Work, but this does not require the 
Collective
    Work apart from the Work itself to be made subject to the terms of 
    this License. If You create a Collective Work, upon notice from 
any 
    Licensor You must, to the extent practicable, remove from the 
Collective
    Work any credit as required by clause 4(b), as requested. If You 
    create a Derivative Work, upon notice from any Licensor You must, 
    to the extent practicable, remove from the Derivative Work any 
credit
    as required by clause 4(b), as requested.
    If you distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly 
    digitally perform the Work or any Derivative Works or Collective 
    Works, You must keep intact all copyright notices for the Work 
    and provide, reasonable to the medium or means You are utilizing: 
(i)
    the name of the Original Author (or pseudonym, if applicable) if 
supplied, 
    and/or (ii) if the Original Author and/or Licensor designate 
another 
    party or parties (e.g. a sponsor institute, publishing entity, 
journal) 
    for attribution in Licensor's copyright notice, terms of service 
or 
    by other reasonable means, the name of such party or parties; the 
    title of the Work if supplied; to the extent reasonably 
practicable, 
    the Uniform Resource Identifier, if any, that Licensor specifies 
to 
    be associated with the Work, unless such URI does not refer to the 
    copyright notice or licensing information for the Work; and in the 
    case of a Derivative Work, a credit identifying the use of the 
Work 
    in the Derivative Work (e.g., "French translation of the Work by 
    Original Author," or "Screenplay based on original Work by Original
    Author"). Such credit may be implemented in any reasonable manner; 
    provided, however, that in the case of a Derivative Work or 
Collective
    Work, at a minimum such credit will appear where any other 
comparable
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    authorship credit appears and in a manner at least as prominent 
    as such other comparable authorship credit.

5. Representations, Warranties and Disclaimer

    UNLESS OTHERWISE MUTUALLY AGREED TO BY THE PARTIES IN WRITING, 
LICENSOR 
    OFFERS THE WORK AS-IS AND MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES 
OF ANY 
    KIND CONCERNING THE WORK, EXPRESS, IMPLIED, STATUTORY OR 
OTHERWISE, 
    INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES OF TITLE, 
MERCHANTIBILITY,
    FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, NONINFRINGEMENT, OR THE ABSENCE 
OF 
    LATENT OR OTHER DEFECTS, ACCURACY, OR THE PRESENCE OF ABSENCE OF 
ERRORS,
    WHETHER OR NOT DISCOVERABLE. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE 
EXCLUSION 
    OF IMPLIED WARRANTIES, SO SUCH EXCLUSION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

6. Limitation on Liability.

    EXCEPT TO THE EXTENT REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE 
    LAW, IN NO EVENT WILL LICENSOR BE LIABLE TO YOU ON ANY LEGAL 
THEORY FOR 
    ANY SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, CONSEQUENTIAL, PUNITIVE OR EXEMPLARY 
DAMAGES 
    ARISING OUT OF THIS LICENSE OR THE USE OF THE WORK, EVEN IF 
LICENSOR HAS
    BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. Termination

    This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate 
    automatically upon any breach by You of the terms of this License. 
    Individuals or entities who have received Derivative Works or 
    Collective Works from You under this License, however, will not 
have
    their licenses terminated provided such individuals or entities 
remain in 
    full compliance with those licenses. Sections 1, 2, 5, 6, 7, and 8 
    will survive any termination of this License.
    Subject to the above terms and conditions, the license granted 
here 
    is perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright in the 
    Work). Notwithstanding the above, Licensor reserves the right to 
    release the Work under different license terms or to stop 
distributing
    the Work at any time; provided, however that any such election 
will not 
    serve to withdraw this License (or any other license that has 
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been, 
    or is required to be, granted under the terms of this License), 
and 
    this License will continue in full force and effect unless 
terminated 
    as stated above.

8. Miscellaneous

    Each time You distribute or publicly digitally perform the Work or 
a 
    Collective Work, the Licensor offers to the recipient a license to 
    the Work on the same terms and conditions as the license granted 
to 
    You under this License.
    Each time You distribute or publicly digitally perform a 
Derivative 
    Work, Licensor offers to the recipient a license to the original 
Work 
    on the same terms and conditions as the license granted to You 
under 
    this License.
    If any provision of this License is invalid or unenforceable under 
    applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability 
of 
    the remainder of the terms of this License, and without further 
action 
    by the parties to this agreement, such provision shall be reformed 
to
    the minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and 
enforceable.
    No term or provision of this License shall be deemed waived and no 
    breach consented to unless such waiver or consent shall be in 
writing 
    and signed by the party to be charged with such waiver or consent.
    This License constitutes the entire agreement between the parties 
    with respect to the Work licensed here. There are no 
    understandings, agreements or representations with respect to the 
Work
    not specified here. Licensor shall not be bound by any additional
    provisions that may appear in any communication from You. This
    License may not be modified without the mutual written agreement of
    the Licensor and You.

Creative Commons is not a party to this License, and makes no warranty 
whatsoever in connection with the Work. Creative Commons will not be 
liable 
to You or any party on any legal theory for any damages whatsoever, 
including
without limitation any general, special, incidental or consequential 
damages arising in connection to this license. Notwithstanding the 
foregoing two (2) sentences, if Creative Commons has expressly 
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identified
itself as the Licensor hereunder, it shall have all rights and 
obligations
of Licensor.

Except for the limited purpose of indicating to the public that the 
Work 
is licensed under the CCPL, neither party will use the trademark "
Creative Commons" or any related trademark or logo of Creative Commons
without the prior written consent of Creative Commons. Any permitted 
use
will be in compliance with Creative Commons' then-current trademark 
usage 
guidelines, as may be published on its website or otherwise made 
available
upon request from time to time.

Creative Commons may be contacted at https://creativecommons.org/.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0 
-------------------

Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, 
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
  Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
  Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of 
  its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
  from this software without specific prior written permission. 

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS 
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, 
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EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS;
OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE 
OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, 
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------------- Eclipse Public License 1.0 
----------------------

Eclipse Public License - v 1.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC
LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
PROGRAM
CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

      a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and
         documentation distributed under this Agreement, and
      b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:

      i) changes to the Program, and

      ii) additions to the Program;

      where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate 
from and are
distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a
Contributor if it was added to the Program by such Contributor itself 
or anyone
acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include 
additions to
the Program which: (i) are separate modules of software distributed in
conjunction with the Program under their own license agreement, and 
(ii) are
not derivative works of the Program. 

"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents " mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
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which are
necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone or 
when
combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement,
including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

      a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright license to
reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, and
such derivative works, in source code and object code form.

      b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license under
Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, import and 
otherwise
transfer the Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in source code 
and
object code form. This patent license shall apply to the combination 
of the
Contribution and the Program if, at the time the Contribution is added 
by the
Contributor, such addition of the Contribution causes such combination 
to be
covered by the Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to 
any
other combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se 
is
licensed hereunder. 

      c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants 
the
licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are 
provided by
any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the patent or other
intellectual property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor 
disclaims
any liability to Recipient for claims brought by any other entity 
based on
infringement of intellectual property rights or otherwise. As a 
condition to
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exercising the rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient 
hereby
assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual property 
rights
needed, if any. For example, if a third party patent license is 
required to
allow Recipient to distribute the Program, it is Recipient's 
responsibility to
acquire that license before distributing the Program.

      d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has 
sufficient
copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright 
license
set forth in this Agreement. 

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under
its own license agreement, provided that:

      a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; 
and

      b) its license agreement:

      i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all 
warranties and
conditions, express and implied, including warranties or conditions of 
title
and non-infringement, and implied warranties or conditions of 
merchantability
and fitness for a particular purpose; 

      ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all 
liability for
damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential
damages, such as lost profits; 

      iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement 
are
offered by that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and

      iv) states that source code for the Program is available from 
such
Contributor, and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable 
manner on
or through a medium customarily used for software exchange. 

When the Program is made available in source code form:
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      a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and 

      b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of 
the
Program. 

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the
Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if
any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent Recipients to 
identify the
originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with
respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this 
license is
intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program, the 
Contributor who
includes the Program in a commercial product offering should do so in 
a manner
which does not create potential liability for other Contributors. 
Therefore, if
a Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such
Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and 
indemnify
every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any 
losses, damages
and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits and 
other legal
actions brought by a third party against the Indemnified Contributor 
to the
extent caused by the acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor 
in
connection with its distribution of the Program in a commercial product
offering. The obligations in this section do not apply to any claims 
or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order
to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly notify the 
Commercial
Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial 
Contributor
to control, and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the 
defense and
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any related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product
offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that
Commercial Contributor then makes performance claims, or offers 
warranties
related to Product X, those performance claims and warranties are such
Commercial Contributor's responsibility alone. Under this section, the
Commercial Contributor would have to defend claims against the other
Contributors related to those performance claims and warranties, and 
if a court
requires any other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the 
Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN
"AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE,
NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
Each
Recipient is solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using
and distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise
of rights under this Agreement, including but not limited to the risks 
and
costs of program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or 
loss of
data, programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of 
operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY
CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY
WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF 
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ANY RIGHTS
GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable
law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the 
remainder of the
terms of this Agreement, and without further action by the parties 
hereto, such
provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make 
such
provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging 
that the
Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software or
hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such Recipient's 
rights
granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such 
litigation is
filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to
comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this Agreement 
and does
not cure such failure in a reasonable period of time after becoming 
aware of
such noncompliance. If all Recipient's rights under this Agreement 
terminate,
Recipient agrees to cease use and distribution of the Program as soon 
as
reasonably practicable. However, Recipient's obligations under this 
Agreement
and any licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall 
continue
and survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in
order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and may only 
be
modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward reserves the 
right to
publish new versions (including revisions) of this Agreement from time 
to time.
No one other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this 
Agreement.
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The Eclipse Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse 
Foundation
may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a 
suitable
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing
version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be 
distributed
subject to the version of the Agreement under which it was received. 
In addition,
after a new version of the Agreement is published, Contributor may 
elect to 
distribute the Program (including its Contributions) under the new 
version.
Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient 
receives
no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any Contributor 
under this
Agreement, whether expressly, by implication, estoppel or otherwise. 
All rights
in the Program not expressly granted under this Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and the
intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No party 
to this
Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement more than one 
year
after the cause of action arose. Each party waives its rights to a 
jury trial
in any resulting litigation.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------------- Eclipse Public License 2.0 
----------------------

Eclipse Public License - v 2.0

    THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS 
ECLIPSE
    PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION
    OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS 
AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

  a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
     Distributed under this Agreement, and
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  b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
     i) changes to the Program, and
     ii) additions to the Program;
  where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from
  and are Distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution
  "originates" from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by
  such Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor's 
behalf.
  Contributions do not include changes or additions to the Program that
  are not Modified Works.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that Distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor which
are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone
or when combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with this
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement
or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or other
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for which the
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship.

"Modified Works" shall mean any work in Source Code or other form that
results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any new 
file
in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program. Modified
Works shall not include works that contain only declarations,
interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of the Program solely
in each case in order to link to, bind by name, or subclass the Program
or Modified Works thereof.

"Distribute" means the acts of a) distributing or b) making available
in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

"Source Code" means the form of a Program preferred for making
modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
documentation source, and configuration files.

"Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License,
Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
Contributor.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

1427



  a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
  grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright
  license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display,
  publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such
  Contributor, if any, and such Derivative Works.

  b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
  grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent
  license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell,
  import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such Contributor,
  if any, in Source Code or other form. This patent license shall
  apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, at
  the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such addition
  of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the
  Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other
  combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is
  licensed hereunder.

  c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the
  licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are
  provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the
  patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity.
  Each Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims
  brought by any other entity based on infringement of intellectual
  property rights or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the
  rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby
  assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual
  property rights needed, if any. For example, if a third party
  patent license is required to allow Recipient to Distribute the
  Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license
  before distributing the Program.

  d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has
  sufficient copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant
  the copyright license set forth in this Agreement.

  e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary License, no
  Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient (other than
  those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of such Recipient's
  receipt of the Program under the terms of a Secondary License
  (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

3. REQUIREMENTS

3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

  a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
  accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
  the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
  is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
  obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily
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  used for software exchange; and

  b) the Contributor may Distribute the Program under a license
  different than this Agreement, provided that such license:
     i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all other Contributors all
     warranties and conditions, express and implied, including
     warranties or conditions of title and non-infringement, and
     implied warranties or conditions of merchantability and fitness
     for a particular purpose;

     ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other Contributors all
     liability for damages, including direct, indirect, special,
     incidental and consequential damages, such as lost profits;

     iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights
     in the Source Code under section 3.2; and

     iv) requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any
     party to be under a license that satisfies the requirements
     of this section 3.

3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

  a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
  Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
  files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the initial
  Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice described in
  Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be made available
  under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and

  b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of
  the Program.

3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or limitations
of liability ("notices") contained within the Program from any copy of
the Program which they Distribute, provided that Contributors may add
their own appropriate notices.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain responsibilities
with respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this
license is intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program,
the Contributor who includes the Program in a commercial product
offering should do so in a manner which does not create potential
liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a Contributor includes
the Program in a commercial product offering, such Contributor
("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and indemnify every
other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any losses,
damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits
and other legal actions brought by a third party against the 
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Indemnified
Contributor to the extent caused by the acts or omissions of such
Commercial Contributor in connection with its distribution of the 
Program
in a commercial product offering. The obligations in this section do 
not
apply to any claims or Losses relating to any actual or alleged
intellectual property infringement. In order to qualify, an Indemnified
Contributor must: a) promptly notify the Commercial Contributor in
writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial Contributor to 
control,
and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any
related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's responsibility
alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to
defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance
claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other Contributor to
pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor must pay
those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS"
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF
TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the
appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes all
risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement,
including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors,
compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, programs
or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE
EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
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7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of
the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the
Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software
or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's
rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such
litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any licenses
granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement,
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse Foundation
is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may assign the
responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable separate
entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing
version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be
Distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it was
received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
Contributor may elect to Distribute the Program (including its
Contributions) under the new version.

Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient
receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted
under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement is 
intended
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to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor or Recipient.
No third-party beneficiary rights are created under this Agreement.

Exhibit A - Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

"This Source Code may also be made available under the following 
Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set forth 
in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied: {name license(s),
version(s), and exceptions or additional permissions here}."

  Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this Exhibit A
  is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary 
Licenses.

  If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular
  file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a 
LICENSE
  file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to
  look for such a notice.

  You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception 
--------

  The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor
Boston, MA 02110-1335
USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to
share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is
intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--
to
make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public
License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and
to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free
Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General
Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price.
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Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the
freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this
service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone
to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These
restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you 
have.
You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code.
And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents.
We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will
individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program
proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent 
must
be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a
notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under
the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers
to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means
either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is
to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either
verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language.
(Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term
"modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
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covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running
the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is
covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program
(independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that
is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously
and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice
and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to
this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other
recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of
it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided
that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part
    thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties
    under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
License.
    (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not
    normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program
    is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and
can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on
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the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this
License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire
whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a
storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the
scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 
1
    and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost
    of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer 
to
    distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed
    only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the
    program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in
    accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control
compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special
exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that 
is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the
executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access
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to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to 
copy
the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the 
source
code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source
along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise
to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will
automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
parties
who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will
not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in
full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all
its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the
Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions
on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not
responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute
so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and
any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not
distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would
not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who
receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way 
you
could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely 
from
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
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circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented
by public license practices. Many people have made generous
contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that
system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up 
to
the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute
software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that 
choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be
a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may
add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those
countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries
not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the
limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version
number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by 
the
Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
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WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE
ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH
YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL
NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR
DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM
(INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED
INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF
THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR
OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.
    Copyright (C)  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but
    WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU
    General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
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    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1335 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type
    `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to 
redistribute
    it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands
you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they
could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

    Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
    program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by
    James Hacker.

    signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989
    Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program
into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications
with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library
General Public License instead of this License.

#

Certain source files distributed by Oracle America, Inc. and/or its
affiliates are subject to the following clarification and special
exception to the GPLv2, based on the GNU Project exception for its
Classpath libraries, known as the GNU Classpath Exception, but only
where Oracle has expressly included in the particular source file's
header the words "Oracle designates this particular file as subject to
the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle in the LICENSE file
that accompanied this code."

You should also note that Oracle includes multiple, independent
programs in this software package. Some of those programs are provided
under licenses deemed incompatible with the GPLv2 by the Free Software
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Foundation and others.  For example, the package includes programs
licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0.  Such programs are
licensed to you under their original licenses.

Oracle facilitates your further distribution of this package by adding
the Classpath Exception to the necessary parts of its GPLv2 code, which
permits you to use that code in combination with other independent
modules not licensed under the GPLv2.  However, note that this would
not permit you to commingle code under an incompatible license with
Oracle's GPLv2 licensed code by, for example, cutting and pasting such
code into a file also containing Oracle's GPLv2 licensed code and then
distributing the result.  Additionally, if you were to remove the
Classpath Exception from any of the files to which it applies and
distribute the result, you would likely be required to license some or
all of the other code in that distribution under the GPLv2 as well, and
since the GPLv2 is incompatible with the license terms of some items
included in the distribution by Oracle, removing the Classpath
Exception could therefore effectively compromise your ability to
further distribute the package.

Proceed with caution and we recommend that you obtain the advice of a
lawyer skilled in open source matters before removing the Classpath
Exception or making modifications to this package which may
subsequently be redistributed and/or involve the use of third party
software.

CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1 
-----------------

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                     Version 2.1, February 1999
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 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

          Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
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modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
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users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
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Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
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a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
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structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
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    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
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the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.
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  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

          NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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----------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0 
----------------

                   GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

  This version of the GNU Lesser General Public License incorporates
the terms and conditions of version 3 of the GNU General Public
License, supplemented by the additional permissions listed below.

  0. Additional Definitions.

  As used herein, "this License" refers to version 3 of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, and the "GNU GPL" refers to version 3 of the 
GNU
General Public License.

  "The Library" refers to a covered work governed by this License,
other than an Application or a Combined Work as defined below.

  An "Application" is any work that makes use of an interface provided
by the Library, but which is not otherwise based on the Library.
Defining a subclass of a class defined by the Library is deemed a mode
of using an interface provided by the Library.

  A "Combined Work" is a work produced by combining or linking an
Application with the Library.  The particular version of the Library
with which the Combined Work was made is also called the "Linked
Version".

  The "Minimal Corresponding Source" for a Combined Work means the
Corresponding Source for the Combined Work, excluding any source code
for portions of the Combined Work that, considered in isolation, are
based on the Application, and not on the Linked Version.

  The "Corresponding Application Code" for a Combined Work means the
object code and/or source code for the Application, including any data
and utility programs needed for reproducing the Combined Work from the
Application, but excluding the System Libraries of the Combined Work.

  1. Exception to Section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  You may convey a covered work under sections 3 and 4 of this License
without being bound by section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  2. Conveying Modified Versions.
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  If you modify a copy of the Library, and, in your modifications, a
facility refers to a function or data to be supplied by an Application
that uses the facility (other than as an argument passed when the
facility is invoked), then you may convey a copy of the modified
version:

   a) under this License, provided that you make a good faith effort to
   ensure that, in the event an Application does not supply the
   function or data, the facility still operates, and performs
   whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful, or

   b) under the GNU GPL, with none of the additional permissions of
   this License applicable to that copy.

  3. Object Code Incorporating Material from Library Header Files.

  The object code form of an Application may incorporate material from
a header file that is part of the Library.  You may convey such object
code under terms of your choice, provided that, if the incorporated
material is not limited to numerical parameters, data structure
layouts and accessors, or small macros, inline functions and templates
(ten or fewer lines in length), you do both of the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the object code that the
   Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the object code with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

  4. Combined Works.

  You may convey a Combined Work under terms of your choice that,
taken together, effectively do not restrict modification of the
portions of the Library contained in the Combined Work and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications, if you also do each of
the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the Combined Work that
   the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the Combined Work with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

   c) For a Combined Work that displays copyright notices during
   execution, include the copyright notice for the Library among
   these notices, as well as a reference directing the user to the
   copies of the GNU GPL and this license document.
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   d) Do one of the following:

       0) Convey the Minimal Corresponding Source under the terms of 
this
       License, and the Corresponding Application Code in a form
       suitable for, and under terms that permit, the user to
       recombine or relink the Application with a modified version of
       the Linked Version to produce a modified Combined Work, in the
       manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL for conveying
       Corresponding Source.

       1) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
       Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (a) uses at run time
       a copy of the Library already present on the user's computer
       system, and (b) will operate properly with a modified version
       of the Library that is interface-compatible with the Linked
       Version.

   e) Provide Installation Information, but only if you would otherwise
   be required to provide such information under section 6 of the
   GNU GPL, and only to the extent that such information is
   necessary to install and execute a modified version of the
   Combined Work produced by recombining or relinking the
   Application with a modified version of the Linked Version. (If
   you use option 4d0, the Installation Information must accompany
   the Minimal Corresponding Source and Corresponding Application
   Code. If you use option 4d1, you must provide the Installation
   Information in the manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL
   for conveying Corresponding Source.)

  5. Combined Libraries.

  You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side by side in a single library together with other library
facilities that are not Applications and are not covered by this
License, and convey such a combined library under terms of your
choice, if you do both of the following:

   a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based
   on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities,
   conveyed under the terms of this License.

   b) Give prominent notice with the combined library that part of it
   is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the
   accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  6. Revised Versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions
of the GNU Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.
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  Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the
Library as you received it specifies that a certain numbered version
of the GNU Lesser General Public License "or any later version"
applies to it, you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that published version or of any later version
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library as you
received it does not specify a version number of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, you may choose any version of the GNU Lesser
General Public License ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Library as you received it specifies that a proxy can decide
whether future versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License shall
apply, that proxy's public statement of acceptance of any version is
permanent authorization for you to choose that version for the
Library.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------ Java HTML Tidy License 
------------------------

Java HTML Tidy - JTidy
HTML parser and pretty printer

Copyright (c) 1998-2000 World Wide Web Consortium (Massachusetts
Institute of Technology, Institut National de Recherche en
Informatique et en Automatique, Keio University). All Rights
Reserved.

Contributing Author(s):

   Dave Raggett 
   Andy Quick  (translation to Java)
   Gary L Peskin  (Java development)
   Sami Lempinen  (release management)
   Fabrizio Giustina 

The contributing author(s) would like to thank all those who
helped with testing, bug fixes, and patience.  This wouldn't
have been possible without all of you.

COPYRIGHT NOTICE:

This software and documentation is provided "as is," and
the copyright holders and contributing author(s) make no
representations or warranties, express or implied, including
but not limited to, warranties of merchantability or fitness
for any particular purpose or that the use of the software or
documentation will not infringe any third party patents,
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copyrights, trademarks or other rights. 

The copyright holders and contributing author(s) will not be
liable for any direct, indirect, special or consequential damages
arising out of any use of the software or documentation, even if
advised of the possibility of such damage.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute
this source code, or portions hereof, documentation and executables,
for any purpose, without fee, subject to the following restrictions:

1. The origin of this source code must not be misrepresented.
2. Altered versions must be plainly marked as such and must
   not be misrepresented as being the original source.
3. This Copyright notice may not be removed or altered from any
   source or altered source distribution.

The copyright holders and contributing author(s) specifically
permit, without fee, and encourage the use of this source code
as a component for supporting the Hypertext Markup Language in
commercial products. If you use this source code in a product,
acknowledgment is not required but would be appreciated.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------------- Jdom License 
-----------------------------

Copyright (C) 2000-2012 Jason Hunter & Brett McLaughlin.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 notice, this list of conditions, and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 notice, this list of conditions, and the disclaimer that follows 
 these conditions in the documentation and/or other materials 
 provided with the distribution.

3. The name "JDOM" must not be used to endorse or promote products
 derived from this software without prior written permission.  For
 written permission, please contact .

4. Products derived from this software may not be called "JDOM", nor
 may "JDOM" appear in their name, without prior written permission
 from the JDOM Project Management .
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In addition, we request (but do not require) that you include in the 
end-user documentation provided with the redistribution and/or in the 
software itself an acknowledgement equivalent to the following:
  "This product includes software developed by the
   JDOM Project (http://www.jdom.org/)."
Alternatively, the acknowledgment may be graphical using the logos 
available at http://www.jdom.org/images/logos.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE JDOM AUTHORS OR THE PROJECT
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF
USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY,
OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT
OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many 
individuals on behalf of the JDOM Project and was originally 
created by Jason Hunter  and
Brett McLaughlin .  For more information
on the JDOM Project, please see . 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
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IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------------- Mozilla Public License 1.1 
----------------------

1. Definitions.

     1.0.1. "Commercial Use" means distribution or otherwise making the
     Covered Code available to a third party.

     1.1. "Contributor" means each entity that creates or contributes 
to
     the creation of Modifications.

     1.2. "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Original
     Code, prior Modifications used by a Contributor, and the 
Modifications
     made by that particular Contributor.

     1.3. "Covered Code" means the Original Code or Modifications or 
the
     combination of the Original Code and Modifications, in each case
     including portions thereof.

     1.4. "Electronic Distribution Mechanism" means a mechanism 
generally
     accepted in the software development community for the electronic
     transfer of data.

     1.5. "Executable" means Covered Code in any form other than Source
     Code.

     1.6. "Initial Developer" means the individual or entity identified
     as the Initial Developer in the Source Code notice required by 
Exhibit
     A.

     1.7. "Larger Work" means a work which combines Covered Code or
     portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this 
License.
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     1.8. "License" means this document.

     1.8.1. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the 
maximum
     extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or
     subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.

     1.9. "Modifications" means any addition to or deletion from the
     substance or structure of either the Original Code or any previous
     Modifications. When Covered Code is released as a series of 
files, a
     Modification is:
          A. Any addition to or deletion from the contents of a file
          containing Original Code or previous Modifications.

          B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original Code 
or
          previous Modifications.

     1.10. "Original Code" means Source Code of computer software code
     which is described in the Source Code notice required by Exhibit 
A as
     Original Code, and which, at the time of its release under this
     License is not already Covered Code governed by this License.

     1.10.1. "Patent Claims" means any patent claim(s), now owned or
     hereafter acquired, including without limitation,  method, 
process,
     and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.

     1.11. "Source Code" means the preferred form of the Covered Code 
for
     making modifications to it, including all modules it contains, 
plus
     any associated interface definition files, scripts used to control
     compilation and installation of an Executable, or source code
     differential comparisons against either the Original Code or 
another
     well known, available Covered Code of the Contributor's choice. 
The
     Source Code can be in a compressed or archival form, provided the
     appropriate decompression or de-archiving software is widely 
available
     for no charge.

     1.12. "You" (or "Your")  means an individual or a legal entity
     exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of, 
this
     License or a future version of this License issued under Section 
6.1.
     For legal entities, "You" includes any entity which controls, is
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     controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes 
of
     this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or 
indirect,
     to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by
     contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent
     (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such
     entity.

2. Source Code License.

     2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.
     The Initial Developer hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-
free,
     non-exclusive license, subject to third party intellectual 
property
     claims:
          (a)  under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
          trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer to use, reproduce,
          modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the 
Original
          Code (or portions thereof) with or without Modifications, 
and/or
          as part of a Larger Work; and

          (b) under Patents Claims infringed by the making, using or
          selling of Original Code, to make, have made, use, practice,
          sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose of the
          Original Code (or portions thereof).

          (c) the licenses granted in this Section 2.1(a) and (b) are
          effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes
          Original Code under the terms of this License.

          (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license 
is
          granted: 1) for code that You delete from the Original Code; 
2)
          separate from the Original Code;  or 3) for infringements 
caused
          by: i) the modification of the Original Code or ii) the
          combination of the Original Code with other software or 
devices.

     2.2. Contributor Grant.
     Subject to third party intellectual property claims, each 
Contributor
     hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive 
license

          (a)  under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
          trademark) Licensable by Contributor, to use, reproduce, 
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modify,
          display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Modifications
          created by such Contributor (or portions thereof) either on 
an
          unmodified basis, with other Modifications, as Covered Code
          and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

          (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or
          selling of  Modifications made by that Contributor either 
alone
          and/or in combination with its Contributor Version (or 
portions
          of such combination), to make, use, sell, offer for sale, 
have
          made, and/or otherwise dispose of: 1) Modifications made by 
that
          Contributor (or portions thereof); and 2) the combination of
          Modifications made by that Contributor with its Contributor
          Version (or portions of such combination).

          (c) the licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are
          effective on the date Contributor first makes Commercial Use 
of
          the Covered Code.

          (d)    Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent 
license is
          granted: 1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from 
the
          Contributor Version; 2)  separate from the Contributor 
Version;
          3)  for infringements caused by: i) third party 
modifications of
          Contributor Version or ii)  the combination of Modifications 
made
          by that Contributor with other software  (except as part of 
the
          Contributor Version) or other devices; or 4) under Patent 
Claims
          infringed by Covered Code in the absence of Modifications 
made by
          that Contributor.

3. Distribution Obligations.

     3.1. Application of License.
     The Modifications which You create or to which You contribute are
     governed by the terms of this License, including without 
limitation
     Section 2.2. The Source Code version of Covered Code may be
     distributed only under the terms of this License or a future 
version
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     of this License released under Section 6.1, and You must include a
     copy of this License with every copy of the Source Code You
     distribute. You may not offer or impose any terms on any Source 
Code
     version that alters or restricts the applicable version of this
     License or the recipients' rights hereunder. However, You may 
include
     an additional document offering the additional rights described in
     Section 3.5.

     3.2. Availability of Source Code.
     Any Modification which You create or to which You contribute must 
be
     made available in Source Code form under the terms of this License
     either on the same media as an Executable version or via an 
accepted
     Electronic Distribution Mechanism to anyone to whom you made an
     Executable version available; and if made available via Electronic
     Distribution Mechanism, must remain available for at least twelve 
(12)
     months after the date it initially became available, or at least 
six
     (6) months after a subsequent version of that particular 
Modification
     has been made available to such recipients. You are responsible 
for
     ensuring that the Source Code version remains available even if 
the
     Electronic Distribution Mechanism is maintained by a third party.

     3.3. Description of Modifications.
     You must cause all Covered Code to which You contribute to 
contain a
     file documenting the changes You made to create that Covered Code 
and
     the date of any change. You must include a prominent statement 
that
     the Modification is derived, directly or indirectly, from Original
     Code provided by the Initial Developer and including the name of 
the
     Initial Developer in (a) the Source Code, and (b) in any notice 
in an
     Executable version or related documentation in which You describe 
the
     origin or ownership of the Covered Code.

     3.4. Intellectual Property Matters
          (a) Third Party Claims.
          If Contributor has knowledge that a license under a third 
party's
          intellectual property rights is required to exercise the 
rights
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          granted by such Contributor under Sections 2.1 or 2.2,
          Contributor must include a text file with the Source Code
          distribution titled "LEGAL" which describes the claim and the
          party making the claim in sufficient detail that a recipient 
will
          know whom to contact. If Contributor obtains such knowledge 
after
          the Modification is made available as described in Section 
3.2,
          Contributor shall promptly modify the LEGAL file in all 
copies
          Contributor makes available thereafter and shall take other 
steps
          (such as notifying appropriate mailing lists or newsgroups)
          reasonably calculated to inform those who received the 
Covered
          Code that new knowledge has been obtained.

          (b) Contributor APIs.
          If Contributor's Modifications include an application 
programming
          interface and Contributor has knowledge of patent licenses 
which
          are reasonably necessary to implement that API, Contributor 
must
          also include this information in the LEGAL file.

               (c)    Representations.
          Contributor represents that, except as disclosed pursuant to
          Section 3.4(a) above, Contributor believes that Contributor's
          Modifications are Contributor's original creation(s) and/or
          Contributor has sufficient rights to grant the rights 
conveyed by
          this License.

     3.5. Required Notices.
     You must duplicate the notice in Exhibit A in each file of the 
Source
     Code.  If it is not possible to put such notice in a particular 
Source
     Code file due to its structure, then You must include such notice 
in a
     location (such as a relevant directory) where a user would be 
likely
     to look for such a notice.  If You created one or more 
Modification(s)
     You may add your name as a Contributor to the notice described in
     Exhibit A.  You must also duplicate this License in any 
documentation
     for the Source Code where You describe recipients' rights or 
ownership
     rights relating to Covered Code.  You may choose to offer, and to
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     charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability
     obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Code. However, 
You
     may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of the 
Initial
     Developer or any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear 
than
     any such warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligation is
     offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify the 
Initial
     Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the
     Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of warranty,
     support, indemnity or liability terms You offer.

     3.6. Distribution of Executable Versions.
     You may distribute Covered Code in Executable form only if the
     requirements of Section 3.1-3.5 have been met for that Covered 
Code,
     and if You include a notice stating that the Source Code version 
of
     the Covered Code is available under the terms of this License,
     including a description of how and where You have fulfilled the
     obligations of Section 3.2. The notice must be conspicuously 
included
     in any notice in an Executable version, related documentation or
     collateral in which You describe recipients' rights relating to 
the
     Covered Code. You may distribute the Executable version of Covered
     Code or ownership rights under a license of Your choice, which may
     contain terms different from this License, provided that You are 
in
     compliance with the terms of this License and that the license 
for the
     Executable version does not attempt to limit or alter the 
recipient's
     rights in the Source Code version from the rights set forth in 
this
     License. If You distribute the Executable version under a 
different
     license You must make it absolutely clear that any terms which 
differ
     from this License are offered by You alone, not by the Initial
     Developer or any Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the
     Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability 
incurred by
     the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such
     terms You offer.

     3.7. Larger Works.
     You may create a Larger Work by combining Covered Code with other 
code
     not governed by the terms of this License and distribute the 
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Larger
     Work as a single product. In such a case, You must make sure the
     requirements of this License are fulfilled for the Covered Code.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation.

     If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of 
this
     License with respect to some or all of the Covered Code due to
     statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply 
with
     the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b)
     describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such 
description
     must be included in the LEGAL file described in Section 3.4 and 
must
     be included with all distributions of the Source Code. Except to 
the
     extent prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must 
be
     sufficiently detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be 
able to
     understand it.

5. Application of this License.

     This License applies to code to which the Initial Developer has
     attached the notice in Exhibit A and to related Covered Code.

6. Versions of the License.

     6.1. New Versions.
     Netscape Communications Corporation ("Netscape") may publish 
revised
     and/or new versions of the License from time to time. Each version
     will be given a distinguishing version number.

     6.2. Effect of New Versions.
     Once Covered Code has been published under a particular version 
of the
     License, You may always continue to use it under the terms of that
     version. You may also choose to use such Covered Code under the 
terms
     of any subsequent version of the License published by Netscape. 
No one
     other than Netscape has the right to modify the terms applicable 
to
     Covered Code created under this License.

     6.3. Derivative Works.
     If You create or use a modified version of this License (which 
you may
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     only do in order to apply it to code which is not already Covered 
Code
     governed by this License), You must (a) rename Your license so 
that
     the phrases "Mozilla", "MOZILLAPL", "MOZPL", "Netscape",
     "MPL", "NPL" or any confusingly similar phrase do not appear in 
your
     license (except to note that your license differs from this 
License)
     and (b) otherwise make it clear that Your version of the license
     contains terms which differ from the Mozilla Public License and
     Netscape Public License. (Filling in the name of the Initial
     Developer, Original Code or Contributor in the notice described in
     Exhibit A shall not of themselves be deemed to be modifications of
     this License.)

7. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY.

     COVERED CODE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN "AS IS" BASIS,
     WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, 
INCLUDING,
     WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED CODE IS FREE OF
     DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR NON-
INFRINGING.
     THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE COVERED 
CODE
     IS WITH YOU. SHOULD ANY COVERED CODE PROVE DEFECTIVE IN ANY 
RESPECT,
     YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME 
THE
     COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION. THIS 
DISCLAIMER
     OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART OF THIS LICENSE. NO USE 
OF
     ANY COVERED CODE IS AUTHORIZED HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS 
DISCLAIMER.

8. TERMINATION.

     8.1.  This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate
     automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to 
cure
     such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the breach. All
     sublicenses to the Covered Code which are properly granted shall
     survive any termination of this License. Provisions which, by 
their
     nature, must remain in effect beyond the termination of this 
License
     shall survive.

     8.2.  If You initiate litigation by asserting a patent 
infringement
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     claim (excluding declatory judgment actions) against Initial 
Developer
     or a Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against 
whom
     You file such action is referred to as "Participant")  alleging 
that:

     (a)  such Participant's Contributor Version directly or indirectly
     infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted by such
     Participant to You under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License
     shall, upon 60 days notice from Participant terminate 
prospectively,
     unless if within 60 days after receipt of notice You either: (i)
     agree in writing to pay Participant a mutually agreeable 
reasonable
     royalty for Your past and future use of Modifications made by such
     Participant, or (ii) withdraw Your litigation claim with respect 
to
     the Contributor Version against such Participant.  If within 60 
days
     of notice, a reasonable royalty and payment arrangement are not
     mutually agreed upon in writing by the parties or the litigation 
claim
     is not withdrawn, the rights granted by Participant to You under
     Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 automatically terminate at the expiration 
of
     the 60 day notice period specified above.

     (b)  any software, hardware, or device, other than such 
Participant's
     Contributor Version, directly or indirectly infringes any patent, 
then
     any rights granted to You by such Participant under Sections 
2.1(b)
     and 2.2(b) are revoked effective as of the date You first made, 
used,
     sold, distributed, or had made, Modifications made by that
     Participant.

     8.3.  If You assert a patent infringement claim against 
Participant
     alleging that such Participant's Contributor Version directly or
     indirectly infringes any patent where such claim is resolved 
(such as
     by license or settlement) prior to the initiation of patent
     infringement litigation, then the reasonable value of the licenses
     granted by such Participant under Sections 2.1 or 2.2 shall be 
taken
     into account in determining the amount or value of any payment or
     license.

     8.4.  In the event of termination under Sections 8.1 or 8.2 above,
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     all end user license agreements (excluding distributors and 
resellers)
     which have been validly granted by You or any distributor 
hereunder
     prior to termination shall survive termination.

9. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.

     UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT
     (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE 
INITIAL
     DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF COVERED 
CODE,
     OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY PERSON 
FOR
     ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OF ANY
     CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF 
GOODWILL,
     WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND ALL 
OTHER
     COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE BEEN
     INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF
     LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL 
INJURY
     RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTY'S NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE 
LAW
     PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE
     EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO
     THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

10. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS.

     The Covered Code is a "commercial item," as that term is defined 
in
     48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of "commercial computer
     software" and "commercial computer software documentation," as 
such
     terms are used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 (Sept. 1995). Consistent with 
48
     C.F.R. 12.212 and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 
1995),
     all U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Code with only those
     rights set forth herein.

11. MISCELLANEOUS.

     This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject
     matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
     unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
     necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed 
by
     California law provisions (except to the extent applicable law, if
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     any, provides otherwise), excluding its conflict-of-law 
provisions.
     With respect to disputes in which at least one party is a citizen 
of,
     or an entity chartered or registered to do business in the United
     States of America, any litigation relating to this License shall 
be
     subject to the jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern
     District of California, with venue lying in Santa Clara County,
     California, with the losing party responsible for costs, including
     without limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys' fees and
     expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on
     Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly 
excluded.
     Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a 
contract
     shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to this
     License.

12. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.

     As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is
     responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or 
indirectly,
     out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree 
to
     work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such
     responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended 
or
     shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

13. MULTIPLE-LICENSED CODE.

     Initial Developer may designate portions of the Covered Code as
     "Multiple-Licensed".  "Multiple-Licensed" means that the Initial
     Developer permits you to utilize portions of the Covered Code 
under
     Your choice of the NPL or the alternative licenses, if any, 
specified
     by the Initial Developer in the file described in Exhibit A.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

"The contents of this file are subject to the Mozilla Public License
Version 1.1 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in
compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at
https://www.mozilla.org/MPL/

Software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS"
basis, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the
License for the specific language governing rights and limitations
under the License.
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The Original Code is Javassist.

The Initial Developer of the Original Code is Shigeru Chiba. Portions
created by the Initial Developer are
  Copyright (C) 1999-2010 Shigeru Chiba. All Rights Reserved. 

  Alternatively, the contents of this file may be used under the terms
  of the GNU Lesser General Public License Version 2.1 or later (the 
  "LGPL"), in which case the provisions of the LGPL are applicable 
instead
  of those above. If you wish to allow use of your version of this file
  only under the terms of the LGPL, and not to allow others to use your
  version of this file under the terms of the MPL, indicate your 
decision
  by deleting the provisions above and replace them with the notice and
  other provisions required by the LGPL. If you do not delete the
  provisions above, a recipient may use your version of this file under
  the terms of either the MPL or the LGPL. 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

--------------------------------- W3C 
----------------------------------

Copyright © 1994-2001 World Wide Web Consortium, (Massachusetts 
Institute of
Technology, Institut National de Recherche en Informatique et en 
Automatique, 
Keio University). All Rights Reserved. http://www.w3.org/Consortium/
Legal/

This W3C work (including software, documents, or other related items) 
is
being provided by the copyright holders under the following license. 
By 
obtaining, using and/or copying this work, you (the licensee) agree 
that you have
read, understood, and will comply with the following terms and 
conditions:

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation, with or without modification, for any purpose and 
without fee or

royalty is hereby granted, provided that you include the following on 
ALL copies
of the software and documentation or portions thereof, including 
modifications, 
that you make:
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1. The full text of this NOTICE in a location viewable to users of the
  redistributed or derivative work.

2. Any pre-existing intellectual property disclaimers, notices, or 
terms
  and conditions. If none exist, a short notice of the following form (
  hypertext is preferred, text is permitted) should be used within the 
body of
  any redistributed or derivative code: "Copyright © [$date-of-
software] 
  World Wide Web Consortium, (Massachusetts Institute of Technology, 
Institut
  National de Recherche en Informatique et en Automatique, Keio 
University).
  All Rights Reserved. http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/"

3. Notice of any changes or modifications to the W3C files, including
  the date changes were made. (We recommend you provide URIs to the 
location
  from which the code is derived.)

THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS PROVIDED "AS IS," AND COPYRIGHT 
HOLDERS
MAKE NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING 
BUT NOT 

LIMITED TO, WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE
OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY 
THIRD
PARTY PATENTS, COPYRIGHTS, TRADEMARKS OR OTHER RIGHTS.

COPYRIGHT HOLDERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, SPECIAL 
OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR 
DOCUMENTATION.

The name and trademarks of copyright holders may NOT be used in 
advertising

or publicity pertaining to the software without specific, written 
prior 
permission. Title to copyright in this software and any associated 
documentation
will at all times remain with copyright holders.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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================================ Notices 
===============================

commons-codec 

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-io

Apache Commons IO
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-lang3

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2018 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jackson-annotations
jackson-core
jackson-databind
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jackson-jaxrs-base
jackson-datatype-jsr310
jackson-datatype-jdk8
jackson-dataformat-xml
jackson-jaxrs-json-provider
jackson-module-jaxb-annotations

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

Jackson can be used for any purpose, but to (re)distribute it,  
distributors
(such as libraries and frameworks that use Jackson) will need to
choose which License they want to apply to distribution, and to use 
appropriate
jars that enclose license documentation.
No work needed beyond choosing the appropriate jar(s).

Currently two Open Source licenses are available for use:

* Apache License 2.0 (AL 2.0)
* Lesser/Library General Public License (LGPL 2.1)

These licenses have proven adequate to cover all current use cases.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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maven-enforcer-plugin

Apache Maven Enforcer
Copyright 2007-2013 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

========================= Fourth Party Notices 
=========================

com.nimbusds:nimbus-jose-jwt

Nimbus JOSE + JWT

Copyright 2012 - 2020, Connect2id Ltd.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-cli

Apache Commons CLI
Copyright 2001-2019 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-collections

Apache Commons Collections
Copyright 2001-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-lang

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
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The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-logging

Apache Commons Logging
Copyright 2003-2016 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-net

Apache Commons Net
Copyright 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

enforcer-api

Apache Maven Enforcer
Copyright 2007-2013 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jakarta.validation-api

Notices for Eclipse Jakarta Bean Validation

This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jakarta Bean 
Validation project.

Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.bean-
validation

- Trademarks

Jakarta Bean Validation is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.
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- Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers.
For more information regarding authorship of content, please consult 
the listed
source code repository logs.

- Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms of
the Apache License, Version 2.0 which is available at
https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.

SPDX-License-Identifier: Apache-2.0

- Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

The specification repository
The API repository
The TCK repository

- Third-party Content

This project leverages the following third party content.

Test dependencies:

    TestNG - Apache License 2.0
    JCommander - Apache License 2.0
    SnakeYAML - Apache License 2.0

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

joda-time:joda-time

=======================================================================
======
= NOTICE file corresponding to section 4d of the Apache License 
Version 2.0 =
=======================================================================
======
This product includes software developed by
Joda.org (https://www.joda.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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* There is a section below this notice where the contents for each of 
the 
  references to license/LICENSE..txt are available.

io.netty:netty-all

                            The Netty Project
                            =================

Please visit the Netty web site for more information:

  * https://netty.io/

Copyright 2014 The Netty Project

The Netty Project licenses this file to you under the Apache License,
version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in 
compliance
with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at:

  http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT
WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See 
the
License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations
under the License.

Also, please refer to each LICENSE..txt file, which is located in
the 'license' directory of the distribution file, for the license 
terms of the
components that this product depends on.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains the extensions to Java Collections Framework 
which has
been derived from the works by JSR-166 EG, Doug Lea, and Jason T. 
Greene:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jsr166y.txt (Public Domain)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://gee.cs.oswego.edu/cgi-bin/viewcvs.cgi/jsr166/
    * http://viewvc.jboss.org/cgi-bin/viewvc.cgi/jbosscache/
experimental/jsr166/

This product contains a modified version of Robert Harder's Public 
Domain
Base64 Encoder and Decoder, which can be obtained at:
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  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.base64.txt (Public Domain)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://iharder.sourceforge.net/current/java/base64/

This product contains a modified portion of 'Webbit', an event based
WebSocket and HTTP server, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.webbit.txt (BSD License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/joewalnes/webbit

This product contains a modified portion of 'SLF4J', a simple logging
facade for Java, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.slf4j.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://www.slf4j.org/

This product contains a modified portion of 'Apache Harmony', an open 
source
Java SE, which can be obtained at:

  * NOTICE:
    * license/NOTICE.harmony.txt
  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.harmony.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://archive.apache.org/dist/harmony/

This product contains a modified portion of 'jbzip2', a Java bzip2 
compression
and decompression library written by Matthew J. Francis. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jbzip2.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://code.google.com/p/jbzip2/

This product contains a modified portion of 'libdivsufsort', a C API 
library to construct
the suffix array and the Burrows-Wheeler transformed string for any 
input string of
a constant-size alphabet written by Yuta Mori. It can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.libdivsufsort.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
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    * https://github.com/y-256/libdivsufsort

This product contains a modified portion of Nitsan Wakart's 'JCTools', 
Java Concurrency Tools for the JVM,
 which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jctools.txt (ASL2 License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/JCTools/JCTools

This product optionally depends on 'JZlib', a re-implementation of 
zlib in
pure Java, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jzlib.txt (BSD style License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://www.jcraft.com/jzlib/

This product optionally depends on 'Compress-LZF', a Java library for 
encoding and
decoding data in LZF format, written by Tatu Saloranta. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.compress-lzf.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/ning/compress

This product optionally depends on 'lz4', a LZ4 Java compression
and decompression library written by Adrien Grand. It can be obtained 
at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.lz4.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/jpountz/lz4-java

This product optionally depends on 'lzma-java', a LZMA Java compression
and decompression library, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.lzma-java.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/jponge/lzma-java

This product contains a modified portion of 'jfastlz', a Java port of 
FastLZ compression
and decompression library written by William Kinney. It can be 
obtained at:
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  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jfastlz.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://code.google.com/p/jfastlz/

This product contains a modified portion of and optionally depends on 
'Protocol Buffers', Google's data
interchange format, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.protobuf.txt (New BSD License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/google/protobuf

This product optionally depends on 'Bouncy Castle Crypto APIs' to 
generate
a temporary self-signed X.509 certificate when the JVM does not 
provide the
equivalent functionality.  It can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.bouncycastle.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://www.bouncycastle.org/

This product optionally depends on 'Snappy', a compression library 
produced
by Google Inc, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.snappy.txt (New BSD License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/google/snappy

This product optionally depends on 'JBoss Marshalling', an alternative 
Java
serialization API, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jboss-marshalling.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/jboss-remoting/jboss-marshalling

This product optionally depends on 'Caliper', Google's micro-
benchmarking framework, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.caliper.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/google/caliper

This product optionally depends on 'Apache Commons Logging', a logging
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framework, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.commons-logging.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://commons.apache.org/logging/

This product optionally depends on 'Apache Log4J', a logging 
framework, which
can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.log4j.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://logging.apache.org/log4j/

This product optionally depends on 'Aalto XML', an ultra-high 
performance
non-blocking XML processor, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.aalto-xml.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://wiki.fasterxml.com/AaltoHome

This product contains a modified version of 'HPACK', a Java 
implementation of
the HTTP/2 HPACK algorithm written by Twitter. It can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.hpack.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/twitter/hpack
    
This product contains a modified version of 'HPACK', a Java 
implementation of
the HTTP/2 HPACK algorithm written by Cory Benfield. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.hyper-hpack.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/python-hyper/hpack/

This product contains a modified version of 'HPACK', a Java 
implementation of
the HTTP/2 HPACK algorithm written by Tatsuhiro Tsujikawa. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.nghttp2-hpack.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
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    * https://github.com/nghttp2/nghttp2/

This product contains a modified portion of 'Apache Commons Lang', a 
Java library
provides utilities for the java.lang API, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.commons-lang.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-lang/

This product contains the Maven wrapper scripts from 'Maven Wrapper', 
that provides an easy way to ensure a user has everything necessary to 
run the Maven build.

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.mvn-wrapper.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/takari/maven-wrapper

This product contains the dnsinfo.h header file, that provides a way 
to retrieve the system DNS configuration on MacOS.
This private header is also used by Apple's open source
 mDNSResponder (https://opensource.apple.com/tarballs/mDNSResponder/).

 * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.dnsinfo.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://www.opensource.apple.com/source/configd/configd-453.19/
dnsinfo/dnsinfo.h

******************************* license/ 
*******************************

LICENSE.base64.txt
LICENSE.jsr166y.txt

The person or persons who have associated work with this document (the
"Dedicator" or "Certifier") hereby either (a) certifies that, to the 
best of
his knowledge, the work of authorship identified is in the public 
domain of
the country from which the work is published, or (b) hereby dedicates 
whatever
copyright the dedicators holds in the work of authorship identified 
below (the
"Work") to the public domain. A certifier, moreover, dedicates any 
copyright
interest he may have in the associated work, and for these purposes, is
described as a "dedicator" below.
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A certifier has taken reasonable steps to verify the copyright status 
of this
work. Certifier recognizes that his good faith efforts may not shield 
him from
liability if in fact the work certified is not in the public domain.

Dedicator makes this dedication for the benefit of the public at large 
and to
the detriment of the Dedicator's heirs and successors. Dedicator 
intends this
dedication to be an overt act of relinquishment in perpetuity of all 
present
and future rights under copyright law, whether vested or contingent, 
in the
Work. Dedicator understands that such relinquishment of all rights 
includes
the relinquishment of all rights to enforce (by lawsuit or otherwise) 
those
copyrights in the Work.

Dedicator recognizes that, once placed in the public domain, the Work 
may be
freely reproduced, distributed, transmitted, used, modified, built 
upon, or
otherwise exploited by anyone for any purpose, commercial or non-
commercial,
and in any way, including by methods that have not yet been invented or
conceived.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.compress-lzf.txt

Copyright 2009-2010 Ning, Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you 
may not
use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a 
copy of
the License at https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" 
BASIS,WITHOUT
WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See 
the
License for the specific language governing permissions and 
limitations under
the License.

------------------------------------
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LICENSE.aalto-xml.txt

This copy of Aalto XML processor is licensed under the
Apache (Software) License, version 2.0 ("the License").
See the License for details about distribution rights, and the
specific rights regarding derivate works.

You may obtain a copy of the License at:

https://www.apache.org/licenses/

A copy is also included with both the the downloadable source code 
package
and jar that contains class bytecodes, as file "ASL 2.0". In both 
cases,
that file should be located next to this file: in source distribution
the location should be "release-notes/asl"; and in jar "META-INF/"

------------------------------------

LICENSE.dnsinfo.txt

/*
 * Copyright (c) 2004-2006, 2008, 2009, 2011 Apple Inc. All rights 
reserved.
 *
 * @APPLE_LICENSE_HEADER_START@
 * 
 * This file contains Original Code and/or Modifications of Original 
Code
 * as defined in and that are subject to the Apple Public Source 
License
 * Version 2.0 (the 'License'). You may not use this file except in
 * compliance with the License. Please obtain a copy of the License at
 * https://www.opensource.apple.com/apsl/ and read it before using this
 * file.
 * 
 * The Original Code and all software distributed under the License are
 * distributed on an 'AS IS' basis, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EITHER
 * EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, AND APPLE HEREBY DISCLAIMS ALL SUCH WARRANTIES,
 * INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY,
 * FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, QUIET ENJOYMENT OR NON-
INFRINGEMENT.
 * Please see the License for the specific language governing rights 
and
 * limitations under the License.
 * 
 * @APPLE_LICENSE_HEADER_END@
 */
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------------------------------------

LICENSE.harmony.txt
LICENSE.lz4.txt
LICENSE.lzma-java.txt
LICENSE.jboss-marshalling.txt
LICENSE.caliper.txt
LICENSE.commons-logging.txt
LICENSE.log4j.txt
LICENSE.hpack.txt
LICENSE.commons-lang.txt
LICENSE.mvn-wrapper.txt
LICENSE.jctools.txt

                             Apache License
                       Version 2.0, January 2004
                    https://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

  "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,
  and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

  "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
  the copyright owner that is granting the License.

  "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
  other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common
  control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
  "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
  direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
  otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the
  outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

  "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
  exercising permissions granted by this License.

  "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications,
  including but not limited to software source code, documentation
  source, and configuration files.

  "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
  transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
  not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
  and conversions to other media types.

  "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
  Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
  copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
  (an example is provided in the Appendix below).
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  "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object
  form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the
  editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
  represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
  of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain
  separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces 
of,
  the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

  "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
  the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions
  to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
  submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
  or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of
  the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted"
  means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent
  to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to
  communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
  and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the
  Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but
  excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
  designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

  "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity
  on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and
  subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
  this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
  worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
  copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
  publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the
  Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
  this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
  worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
  (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made,
  use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work,
  where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
  by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
  Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
  with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
  institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
  cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
  or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
  or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
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  granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
  as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
  Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
  modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
  meet the following conditions:

  (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
      Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

  (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
      stating that You changed the files; and

  (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
      that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
      attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
      excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
      the Derivative Works; and

  (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
      distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must
      include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
      within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
      pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
      of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed
      as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
      documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or,
      within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
      wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents
      of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
      do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
      notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside
      or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
      that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
      as modifying the License.

  You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and
  may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
  for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
  for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
  reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with
  the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise,
  any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work
  by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
  this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
  Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify
  the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
  with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
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6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade
  names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor,
  except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the
  origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
  agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
  Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
  WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
  implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions
  of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
  PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the
  appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any
  risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
  whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
  unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
  negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
  liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special,
  incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a
  result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
  Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
  work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
  other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
  has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
  the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
  and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
  or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
  License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
  on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
  of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
  defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
  incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason
  of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

------------------------------------

LICENSE.webbit.txt:

(BSD License: https://www.opensource.org/licenses/bsd-license)

Copyright (c) 2011, Joe Walnes, Aslak Hellesøy and contributors
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without modification, are permitted provided that the 
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following conditions are met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
  copyright notice, this list of conditions and the 
  following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
  copyright notice, this list of conditions and the 
  following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other
  materials provided with the distribution.

* Neither the name of the Webbit nor the names of
  its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products
  derived from this software without specific prior written
  permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR 
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT 
OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.jzlib.txt:

Copyright (c) 2000,2001,2002,2003,2004 ymnk, JCraft,Inc. All rights 
reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
     this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
     the documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

  3. The names of the authors may not be used to endorse or promote 
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products
     derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES,
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL 
JCRAFT,
INC. OR ANY CONTRIBUTORS TO THIS SOFTWARE BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA,
OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY 
OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS 
SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.snappy.txt:

Copyright 2011, Google Inc.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
* Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
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THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.protobuf.txt

Protocol Buffers - Google's data interchange format
Copyright 2013 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.
https://developers.google.com/protocol-buffers/

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
    * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Code generated by the Protocol Buffer compiler is owned by the owner
of the input file used when generating it.  This code is not
standalone and requires a support library to be linked with it.  This
support library is itself covered by the above license.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.slf4j.txt

/* 
 * Copyright (c) 2004-2007 QOS.ch
 * All rights reserved.
 * 
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 * Permission is hereby granted, free  of charge, to any person 
obtaining
 * a  copy  of this  software  and  associated  documentation files  
(the
 * "Software"), to  deal in  the Software without  restriction, 
including
 * without limitation  the rights to  use, copy, modify,  merge, 
publish,
 * distribute,  sublicense, and/or sell  copies of  the Software,  and 
to
 * permit persons to whom the Software  is furnished to do so, subject 
to
 * the following conditions:
 * 
 * The  above  copyright  notice  and  this permission  notice  shall  
be
 * included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
 * 
 * THE  SOFTWARE IS  PROVIDED  "AS  IS", WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF ANY  
KIND,
 * EXPRESS OR  IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED  TO THE  WARRANTIES 
OF
 * MERCHANTABILITY,    FITNESS    FOR    A   PARTICULAR    PURPOSE    
AND
 * NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS 
BE
 * LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN 
ACTION
 * OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN 
CONNECTION
 * WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
 */

------------------------------------

LICENSE.jbzip2.txt

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
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THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.libdivsufsort.txt

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation
files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without
restriction, including without limitation the rights to use,
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following
conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR
OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.jfastlz.txt

The MIT License

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation
files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without
restriction, including without limitation the rights to use,
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following
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conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR
OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.bouncycastle.txt

The MIT License (MIT)

                          (https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------
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LICENSE.hyper-hpack.txt

The MIT License (MIT)

Copyright (c) 2014 Cory Benfield

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.nghttp2-hpack.txt

The MIT License

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
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THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

NOTICE.harmony.txt

Apache Harmony

Copyright 2006, 2010 The Apache Software Foundation.

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

------------------------------------

******************************* license/ 
*******************************

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven:maven-artifact
org.apache.maven:maven-artifact-manager
org.apache.maven:maven-core
org.apache.maven:maven-error-diagnostics
org.apache.maven:maven-model
org.apache.maven:maven-monitor
org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-api
org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-descriptor
org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-parameter-documenter
org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-registry
org.apache.maven:maven-profile
org.apache.maven:maven-project
org.apache.maven:maven-repository-metadata
org.apache.maven:maven-settings

   
=======================================================================
==
   ==  NOTICE file corresponding to the section 4 d 
of                    ==
   ==  the Apache License, Version 
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2.0,                                   ==
   ==  in this case for the Apache Maven 
distribution.                    ==
   
=======================================================================
==

This product includes software developed by
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

This product includes software (Plexus and Classworlds) developed by
The Codehaus Foundation (http://www.codehaus.org/).

This product includes software (JSCH) developed by 
JCraft Inc. (http://www.jcraft.com/jsch/).

This product includes software (JTidy) developed at
SourceForge (http://sourceforge.net/projects/jtidy).

This product includes software (NekoHTML) developed at
SourceForge (http://sourceforge.net/projects/nekohtml).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.reporting:maven-reporting-api

Maven Reporting API
Copyright 2002-2010 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-file

Apache Maven Wagon :: Providers :: File Provider
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-http-lightweight
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Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-http-shared

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-provider-api

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh-common
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Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh-external

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-webdav

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.xbean:xbean-reflect

Apache XBean :: Reflect
Copyright 2005-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

Apache XBean :: Reflect
Copyright 2005-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
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The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-utils

This product includes software developed by the Indiana University 
  Extreme! Lab (http://www.extreme.indiana.edu/).

This product includes software developed by 
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

This product includes software developed by 
ThoughtWorks (http://www.thoughtworks.com).

This product includes software developed by 
javolution (http://javolution.org/).

This product includes software developed by 
Rome (https://rome.dev.java.net/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-continuation

Notices for Eclipse Jetty
=========================
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jetty project.

Project home: https://www.eclipse.org/jetty/

Trademarks
----------
Eclipse Jetty, and Jetty are trademarks of the Eclipse Foundation.

Copyright
---------
All contributions are the property of the respective authors or of
entities to which copyright has been assigned by the authors (eg. 
employer).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-http
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Notices for Eclipse Jetty
=========================
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jetty project.

Project home: https://www.eclipse.org/jetty/

Trademarks
----------
Eclipse Jetty, and Jetty are trademarks of the Eclipse Foundation.

Copyright
---------
All contributions are the property of the respective authors or of
entities to which copyright has been assigned by the authors (eg. 
employer).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.littleshoot : littleproxy

The LittleProxy Project - Copyright 2009 Last Bamboo LLC, and is 
licensed under the
Apache License version 2.0 as published by the Apache Software 
Foundation.

A summary of the individual contributors is given below. Any omission 
should be
sent to Adam Fisk .

SVN Login(s)            Name
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
afisk                   Adam Fisk
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

zt-exec

====  The following is the original NOTICE.txt file from the Apache 
Commons Exec project
      that this project is derived from.

Apache Commons Exec
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Copyright 2005-2010 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed by
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

xml-apis:xml-apis

xml-commons/README.txt $Id: README.txt,v 1.1 2002/01/31 23:42:49 
curcuru Exp $

HEAR YE, HEAR YE!

Software and documentation in this repository are covered under 
a number of different licenses.

Most files under xml-commons/java/external/ are covered 
under their respective LICENSE.*.txt files; see the matching 
README.*.txt files for descriptions.

Note that xml-commons/java/external/build.xml and 
xml-commons/java/external/src/manifest.commons are 
both covered under the Apache Software License.

All files not otherwise noted are covered under the 
Apache Software License in LICENSE.txt including all 
files under xml-commons/java/src

--README.dom.txt--

xml-commons/java/external/README.dom.txt $Id: README.dom.txt,v 1.1 
2002/01/31 23:13:42 curcuru Exp $

HEAR YE, HEAR YE!

All of the .java software and associated documentation about 
the DOM in this repository are distributed under the license 
from the W3C, which is provided herein.

LICENSE.dom-software.txt covers all software from the W3C 
including the following items in the xml-commons project:
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    xml-commons/java/external/src/org/w3c
      and all subdirectories

LICENSE.dom-documentation.txt covers all documentation from the W3C 
including the following items in the xml-commons project:

    xml-commons/java/external/xdocs/dom
      and all subdirectories

The actual DOM Java Language Binding classes in xml-commons came from: 
    http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Core-20001113/java-
binding.html
  The original versions are tagged 'DOM_LEVEL_2'

The specification of DOM Level 2's various parts is at:
    http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Core-20001113/
    http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Views-20001113/
  http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Events-20001113/
  http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Style-20001113/
  http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Traversal-Range-20001113/

--README.sax.txt--

xml-commons/java/external/README.sax.txt $Id: README.sax.txt,v 1.1 
2002/01/31 23:26:48 curcuru Exp $

HEAR YE, HEAR YE!

All of the .java software and associated documentation about 
SAX in this repository are distributed freely in the 
public domain.

LICENSE.sax.txt covers all software and documentation from the 
megginson.com including the following in the xml-commons project:

    xml-commons/java/external/src/org/xml/sax
      and all subdirectories
    xml-commons/java/external/xdocs/sax
      and all subdirectories

The actual SAX classes in xml-commons came from: 
    http://www.megginson.com/Software/index.html
  The original versions are tagged 'SAX-2_0-r2-prerelease'

--LICENSE.dom-software.txt--

xml-commons/java/external/LICENSE.dom-software.txt $Id: LICENSE.dom-
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software.txt,v 1.1 2002/01/31 23:13:42 curcuru Exp $

This license came from: http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/copyright-
software-19980720

W3CÆ SOFTWARE NOTICE AND LICENSE
Copyright © 1994-2001 World
Wide Web Consortium, World
Wide Web Consortium, (Massachusetts Institute of
Technology, Institut National de
Recherche en Informatique et en Automatique, Keio University). All 
Rights Reserved.
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/

This W3C work (including software, documents, or other related
items) is being provided by the copyright holders under the
following license. By obtaining, using and/or copying this work,
you (the licensee) agree that you have read, understood, and will
comply with the following terms and conditions:
Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software
and its documentation, with or without modification,† for any
purpose and without fee or royalty is hereby granted, provided that
you include the following on ALL copies of the software and
documentation or portions thereof, including modifications, that
you make:

The full text of this NOTICE in a location viewable to users of
the redistributed or derivative work.

Any pre-existing intellectual property disclaimers, notices, or
terms and conditions. If none exist, a short notice of the
following form (hypertext is preferred, text is permitted) should
be used within the body of any redistributed or derivative code:
"Copyright © [$date-of-software] World Wide Web Consortium, 
(Massachusetts Institute of
Technology, Institut National de
Recherche en Informatique et en Automatique, Keio University). All 
Rights Reserved.
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/"

Notice of any changes or modifications to the W3C files,
including the date changes were made. (We recommend you provide 
URIs to the location from which the code is derived.)

THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS PROVIDED "AS IS," AND
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS MAKE NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO, WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE
USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD
PARTY PATENTS, COPYRIGHTS, TRADEMARKS OR OTHER RIGHTS.
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COPYRIGHT HOLDERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
SPECIAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF THE
SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION.

The name and trademarks of copyright holders may NOT be used in
advertising or publicity pertaining to the software without
specific, written prior permission. Title to copyright in this
software and any associated documentation will at all times remain
with copyright holders.
____________________________________
This formulation of W3C's notice and license became active on
August 14 1998 so as to improve compatibility with GPL. This
version ensures that W3C software licensing terms are no more
restrictive than GPL and consequently W3C software may be
distributed in GPL packages. See the older formulation for the
policy prior to this date. Please see our Copyright FAQ for common 
questions about using materials from
our site, including specific terms and conditions for packages like
libwww, Amaya, and Jigsaw. 
Other questions about this notice can be
directed to site-policy@w3.org.

webmaster
(last updated $Date: 2002/01/31 23:13:42 $)

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
=======================================================================
=

Google GSON 2.8.9

Google Gson

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.
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      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
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      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:
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      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
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      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
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   Copyright (C) 2008 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2009 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2010 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2011 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at
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     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

 Copyright (C) 2012 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2014 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2015 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
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limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2016 The Gson Authors

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2016 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2017 The Gson authors

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2017 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at
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     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2018 The Gson authors

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Simon Kelley - dnsmasq 2.76-17.el7_9.3

dnsmasq is Copyright (c) 2000-2016 Simon Kelley

It was downloaded from: http://www.thekelleys.org.uk/dnsmasq/

   This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
   it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
   the Free Software Foundation; version 2 dated June, 1991, or
   (at your option) version 3 dated 29 June, 2007.
 
   This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
   but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
   MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
   GNU General Public License for more details.

On Debian GNU/Linux systems, the text of the GNU general public 
license is 
available in the file /usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-2 or 
/usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-3

The Debian package of dnsmasq was created by Simon Kelley with 
assistance 
from Lars Bahner.
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GPL 2 Licence:
========
            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                       59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
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authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.
\u000C
            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
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    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)
\u000C
These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
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    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.
\u000C
  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
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distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.
\u000C
  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
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Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
\u000C
        How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
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free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 19yy  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19yy name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:
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  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General
Public License instead of this License.

Python Software Foundation - Python 3.6.8-18.0.5

From https://docs.python.org/3.6/license.html
----------
History and License
History of the software
Python was created in the early 1990s by Guido van Rossum at Stichting 
Mathematisch Centrum (CWI, see https://www.cwi.nl/) in the Netherlands 
as a successor of a language called ABC. Guido remains Python’s 
principal author, although it includes many contributions from others.

In 1995, Guido continued his work on Python at the Corporation for 
National Research Initiatives (CNRI, see https://
www.cnri.reston.va.us/) in Reston, Virginia where he released several 
versions of the software.

In May 2000, Guido and the Python core development team moved to 
BeOpen.com to form the BeOpen PythonLabs team. In October of the same 
year, the PythonLabs team moved to Digital Creations (now Zope 
Corporation; see https://www.zope.org/). In 2001, the Python Software 
Foundation (PSF, see https://www.python.org/psf/) was formed, a non-
profit organization created specifically to own Python-related 
Intellectual Property. Zope Corporation is a sponsoring member of the 
PSF.

All Python releases are Open Source (see https://opensource.org/ for 
the Open Source Definition). Historically, most, but not all, Python 
releases have also been GPL-compatible; the table below summarizes the 
various releases.

    Release              Derived     Year             
Owner             GPL-
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from                                                         
compatible? (1)

    0.9.0 thru 1.2     n/a             1991-1995    
CWI                 yes
    1.3 thru 1.5.2      1.2               1995-1999   
CNRI               yes
    1.6                        1.5.2           2000            
CNRI               no
    2.0                       1.6              2000            
BeOpen.com no
    1.6.1                      1.6              2001             
CNRI               yes (2)
    2.1                         2.0+1.6.1   2001              
PSF                 no
    2.0.1                      2.0+1.6.1   2001              
PSF                yes
    2.1.1                       2.1+2.0.1    2001              
PSF                yes
    2.1.2                      2.1.1            2002             
PSF                yes
    2.1.3                      2.1.2           2002             
PSF                yes
    2.2 and above    2.1.1            2001-now    PSF                
yes

Note GPL-compatible doesn’t mean that we’re distributing Python under 
the GPL. All Python licenses, unlike the GPL, let you distribute a 
modified version without making your changes open source. The GPL-
compatible licenses make it possible to combine Python with other 
software that is released under the GPL; the others don’t.
Thanks to the many outside volunteers who have worked under Guido’s 
direction to make these releases possible.

----------
Terms and conditions for accessing or otherwise using Python
PSF LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 3.6.10
1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation 
("PSF"), and
   the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise 
using Python
   3.6.10 software in source or binary form and its associated 
documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
   grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
   analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
   distribute, and otherwise use Python 3.6.10 alone or in any 
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derivative
   version, provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's 
notice of
   copyright, i.e., "Copyright © 2001-2020 Python Software Foundation; 
All Rights
   Reserved" are retained in Python 3.6.10 alone or in any derivative 
version
   prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or
   incorporates Python 3.6.10 or any part thereof, and wants to make 
the
   derivative work available to others as provided herein, then 
Licensee hereby
   agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of the changes 
made to Python
   3.6.10.

4. PSF is making Python 3.6.10 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.
   PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  BY 
WAY OF
   EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
   WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE 
OR THAT THE
   USE OF PYTHON 3.6.10 WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
3.6.10
   FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF
   MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 3.6.10, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE
   THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship
   of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and Licensee.  
This License
   Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF trademarks or trade 
name in a
   trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
   third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python 3.6.10, Licensee 
agrees
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   to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

----------
BEOPEN.COM LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 2.0
BEOPEN PYTHON OPEN SOURCE LICENSE AGREEMENT VERSION 1

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between BeOpen.com ("BeOpen"), having an 
office at
   160 Saratoga Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95051, and the Individual or 
Organization
   ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using this software in source 
or binary
   form and its associated documentation ("the Software").

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this BeOpen Python License 
Agreement,
   BeOpen hereby grants Licensee a non-exclusive, royalty-free, world-
wide license
   to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, 
prepare derivative
   works, distribute, and otherwise use the Software alone or in any 
derivative
   version, provided, however, that the BeOpen Python License is 
retained in the
   Software, alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.

3. BeOpen is making the Software available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.
   BEOPEN MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  
BY WAY OF
   EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, BEOPEN MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
   WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE 
OR THAT THE
   USE OF THE SOFTWARE WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

4. BEOPEN SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF THE 
SOFTWARE FOR
   ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF USING,
   MODIFYING OR DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE, OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, 
EVEN IF
   ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

5. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

6. This License Agreement shall be governed by and interpreted in all 
respects
   by the law of the State of California, excluding conflict of law 
provisions.
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   Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship of
   agency, partnership, or joint venture between BeOpen and Licensee.  
This License
   Agreement does not grant permission to use BeOpen trademarks or 
trade names in a
   trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
   third party.  As an exception, the "BeOpen Python" logos available 
at
   http://www.pythonlabs.com/logos.html may be used according to the 
permissions
   granted on that web page.

7. By copying, installing or otherwise using the software, Licensee 
agrees to be
   bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

----------
CNRI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 1.6.1
1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Corporation for National 
Research
   Initiatives, having an office at 1895 Preston White Drive, Reston, 
VA 20191
   ("CNRI"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing 
and
   otherwise using Python 1.6.1 software in source or binary form and 
its
   associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, CNRI 
hereby
   grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
   analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
   distribute, and otherwise use Python 1.6.1 alone or in any 
derivative version,
   provided, however, that CNRI's License Agreement and CNRI's notice 
of copyright,
   i.e., "Copyright © 1995-2001 Corporation for National Research 
Initiatives; All
   Rights Reserved" are retained in Python 1.6.1 alone or in any 
derivative version
   prepared by Licensee.  Alternately, in lieu of CNRI's License 
Agreement,
   Licensee may substitute the following text (omitting the quotes): 
"Python 1.6.1
   is made available subject to the terms and conditions in CNRI's 
License
   Agreement.  This Agreement together with Python 1.6.1 may be 
located on the
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   Internet using the following unique, persistent identifier (known 
as a handle):
   1895.22/1013.  This Agreement may also be obtained from a proxy 
server on the
   Internet using the following URL: http://hdl.handle.net/
1895.22/1013."

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or
   incorporates Python 1.6.1 or any part thereof, and wants to make 
the derivative
   work available to others as provided herein, then Licensee hereby 
agrees to
   include in any such work a brief summary of the changes made to 
Python 1.6.1.

4. CNRI is making Python 1.6.1 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.  CNRI
   MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  BY WAY 
OF EXAMPLE,
   BUT NOT LIMITATION, CNRI MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION 
OR WARRANTY
   OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT 
THE USE OF
   PYTHON 1.6.1 WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. CNRI SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
1.6.1 FOR
   ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF
   MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 1.6.1, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE
   THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

7. This License Agreement shall be governed by the federal 
intellectual property
   law of the United States, including without limitation the federal 
copyright
   law, and, to the extent such U.S. federal law does not apply, by 
the law of the
   Commonwealth of Virginia, excluding Virginia's conflict of law 
provisions.
   Notwithstanding the foregoing, with regard to derivative works 
based on Python
   1.6.1 that incorporate non-separable material that was previously 
distributed
   under the GNU General Public License (GPL), the law of the 
Commonwealth of
   Virginia shall govern this License Agreement only as to issues 
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arising under or
   with respect to Paragraphs 4, 5, and 7 of this License Agreement.  
Nothing in
   this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any relationship 
of agency,
   partnership, or joint venture between CNRI and Licensee.  This 
License Agreement
   does not grant permission to use CNRI trademarks or trade name in a 
trademark
   sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or 
any third
   party.

8. By clicking on the "ACCEPT" button where indicated, or by copying, 
installing
   or otherwise using Python 1.6.1, Licensee agrees to be bound by the 
terms and
   conditions of this License Agreement.

----------
CWI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 0.9.0 THROUGH 1.2
Copyright © 1991 - 1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Amsterdam, The
Netherlands.  All rights reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted, 
provided that
the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that both that 
copyright
notice and this permission notice appear in supporting documentation, 
and that
the name of Stichting Mathematisch Centrum or CWI not be used in 
advertising or
publicity pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, 
written
prior permission.

STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO 
THIS
SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS, IN NO
EVENT SHALL STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, 
INDIRECT
OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS 
OF USE,
DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER 
TORTIOUS
ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF 
THIS
SOFTWARE.

--------------------
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Licenses and Acknowledgements for Incorporated Software
This section is an incomplete, but growing list of licenses and 
acknowledgements for third-party software incorporated in the Python 
distribution.
----------
Mersenne Twister
The _random module includes code based on a download from http://
www.math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/~m-mat/MT/MT2002/emt19937ar.html. The 
following are the verbatim comments from the original code:

A C-program for MT19937, with initialization improved 2002/1/26.
Coded by Takuji Nishimura and Makoto Matsumoto.

Before using, initialize the state by using init_genrand(seed)
or init_by_array(init_key, key_length).

Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002, Makoto Matsumoto and Takuji Nishimura,
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

 3. The names of its contributors may not be used to endorse or promote
    products derived from this software without specific prior written
    permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Any feedback is very welcome.
http://www.math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/~m-mat/MT/emt.html
email: m-mat @ math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp (remove space)
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----------
Sockets
The socket module uses the functions, getaddrinfo(), and 
getnameinfo(), which are coded in separate source files from the WIDE 
Project, http://www.wide.ad.jp/.

Copyright (C) 1995, 1996, 1997, and 1998 WIDE Project.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. Neither the name of the project nor the names of its contributors
   may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software
   without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE PROJECT AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE PROJECT OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

----------
Floating point exception control
The source for the fpectl module includes the following notice:

  ---------------------------------------------------------------------
 /                       Copyright (c) 1996.                           
\
|          The Regents of the University of 
California.                 |
|                        All rights 
reserved.                           |
|                                                                      
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 |
|   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software 
for   |
|   any purpose without fee is hereby granted, provided that this 
en-   |
|   tire notice is included in all copies of any software which is 
or   |
|   includes  a  copy  or  modification  of  this software and in 
all   |
|   copies of the supporting documentation for such 
software.           |
|                                                                      
 |
|   This  work was produced at the University of California, 
Lawrence   |
|   Livermore National Laboratory under  contract  no.  W-7405-
ENG-48   |
|   between  the  U.S.  Department  of  Energy and The Regents of 
the   |
|   University of California for the operation of UC 
LLNL.              |
|                                                                      
 |
|                              
DISCLAIMER                               |
|                                                                      
 |
|   This  software was prepared as an account of work sponsored by 
an   |
|   agency of the United States Government. Neither the United 
States   |
|   Government  nor the University of California nor any of their 
em-   |
|   ployees, makes any warranty, express or implied, or  assumes  
any   |
|   liability  or  responsibility  for the accuracy, completeness, 
or   |
|   usefulness of any information,  apparatus,  product,  or  
process   |
|   disclosed,   or  represents  that  its  use  would  not  
infringe   |
|   privately-owned rights. Reference herein to any specific  
commer-   |
|   cial  products,  process,  or  service  by trade name, 
trademark,   |
|   manufacturer, or otherwise, does not  necessarily  constitute  
or   |
|   imply  its endorsement, recommendation, or favoring by the 
United   |
|   States Government or the University of California. The views  
and   |
|   opinions  of authors expressed herein do not necessarily state 
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or   |
|   reflect those of the United States Government or  the  
University   |
|   of  California,  and shall not be used for advertising or 
product   |
 \  endorsement 
purposes.                                              /
  ---------------------------------------------------------------------

----------
Asynchronous socket services
The asynchat and asyncore modules contain the following notice:

Copyright 1996 by Sam Rushing

                        All Rights Reserved

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and
its documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby
granted, provided that the above copyright notice appear in all
copies and that both that copyright notice and this permission
notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of Sam
Rushing not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
distribution of the software without specific, written prior
permission.

SAM RUSHING DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE,
INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS, IN
NO EVENT SHALL SAM RUSHING BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS
OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT,
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN
CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

----------
Cookie management
The http.cookies module contains the following notice:

Copyright 2000 by Timothy O'Malley 

               All Rights Reserved

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software
and its documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby
granted, provided that the above copyright notice appear in all
copies and that both that copyright notice and this permission
notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of
Timothy O'Malley  not be used in advertising or publicity
pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, written
prior permission.

Timothy O'Malley DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS
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SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY
AND FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL Timothy O'Malley BE LIABLE FOR
ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS
ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR
PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

----------
Execution tracing
The trace module contains the following notice:

portions copyright 2001, Autonomous Zones Industries, Inc., all 
rights...
err...  reserved and offered to the public under the terms of the
Python 2.2 license.
Author: Zooko O'Whielacronx
http://zooko.com/
mailto:zooko@zooko.com

Copyright 2000, Mojam Media, Inc., all rights reserved.
Author: Skip Montanaro

Copyright 1999, Bioreason, Inc., all rights reserved.
Author: Andrew Dalke

Copyright 1995-1997, Automatrix, Inc., all rights reserved.
Author: Skip Montanaro

Copyright 1991-1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum, all rights 
reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this Python software 
and
its associated documentation for any purpose without fee is hereby
granted, provided that the above copyright notice appears in all 
copies,
and that both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear 
in
supporting documentation, and that the name of neither Automatrix,
Bioreason or Mojam Media be used in advertising or publicity 
pertaining to
distribution of the software without specific, written prior 
permission.

----------
UUencode and UUdecode functions
The uu module contains the following notice:

Copyright 1994 by Lance Ellinghouse
Cathedral City, California Republic, United States of America.
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                       All Rights Reserved
Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that
both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
supporting documentation, and that the name of Lance Ellinghouse
not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution
of the software without specific, written prior permission.
LANCE ELLINGHOUSE DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL LANCE ELLINGHOUSE CENTRUM BE LIABLE
FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Modified by Jack Jansen, CWI, July 1995:
- Use binascii module to do the actual line-by-line conversion
  between ascii and binary. This results in a 1000-fold speedup. The C
  version is still 5 times faster, though.
- Arguments more compliant with Python standard

----------
XML Remote Procedure Calls
The xmlrpc.client module contains the following notice:

    The XML-RPC client interface is

Copyright (c) 1999-2002 by Secret Labs AB
Copyright (c) 1999-2002 by Fredrik Lundh

By obtaining, using, and/or copying this software and/or its
associated documentation, you agree that you have read, understood,
and will comply with the following terms and conditions:

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and
its associated documentation for any purpose and without fee is
hereby granted, provided that the above copyright notice appears in
all copies, and that both that copyright notice and this permission
notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of
Secret Labs AB or the author not be used in advertising or publicity
pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, written
prior permission.

SECRET LABS AB AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD
TO THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANT-
ABILITY AND FITNESS.  IN NO EVENT SHALL SECRET LABS AB OR THE AUTHOR
BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY
DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS
ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE
OF THIS SOFTWARE.
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----------
test_epoll
The test_epoll module contains the following notice:

Copyright (c) 2001-2006 Twisted Matrix Laboratories.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

----------
Select kqueue
The select module contains the following notice for the kqueue 
interface:

Copyright (c) 2000 Doug White, 2006 James Knight, 2007 Christian Heimes
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
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HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

----------
SipHash24
The file Python/pyhash.c contains Marek Majkowski’ implementation of 
Dan Bernstein’s SipHash24 algorithm. The contains the following note:

Copyright (c) 2013  Marek Majkowski 

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

Original location:
   https://github.com/majek/csiphash/

Solution inspired by code from:
   Samuel Neves (supercop/crypto_auth/siphash24/little)
   djb (supercop/crypto_auth/siphash24/little2)
   Jean-Philippe Aumasson (https://131002.net/siphash/siphash24.c)

----------
strtod and dtoa
The file Python/dtoa.c, which supplies C functions dtoa and strtod for 
conversion of C doubles to and from strings, is derived from the file 
of the same name by David M. Gay, currently available from http://
www.netlib.org/fp/. The original file, as retrieved on March 16, 2009, 
contains the following copyright and licensing notice:

/****************************************************************
 *
 * The author of this software is David M. Gay.
 *
 * Copyright (c) 1991, 2000, 2001 by Lucent Technologies.
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 *
 * Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for 
any
 * purpose without fee is hereby granted, provided that this entire 
notice
 * is included in all copies of any software which is or includes a 
copy
 * or modification of this software and in all copies of the supporting
 * documentation for such software.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS BEING PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED
 * WARRANTY.  IN PARTICULAR, NEITHER THE AUTHOR NOR LUCENT MAKES ANY
 * REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF ANY KIND CONCERNING THE 
MERCHANTABILITY
 * OF THIS SOFTWARE OR ITS FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
 *
 ***************************************************************/

----------
OpenSSL
The modules hashlib, posix, ssl, crypt use the OpenSSL library for 
added performance if made available by the operating system. 
Additionally, the Windows and Mac OS X installers for Python may 
include a copy of the OpenSSL libraries, so we include a copy of the 
OpenSSL license here:

 LICENSE ISSUES
 ==============

 The OpenSSL toolkit stays under a dual license, i.e. both the 
conditions of
 the OpenSSL License and the original SSLeay license apply to the 
toolkit.
 See below for the actual license texts. Actually both licenses are 
BSD-style
 Open Source licenses. In case of any license issues related to OpenSSL
 please contact openssl-core@openssl.org.

 OpenSSL License
 ---------------

   /* 
====================================================================
    * Copyright (c) 1998-2008 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights 
reserved.
    *
    * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
    * modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
    * are met:
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    *
    * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    *
    * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
    *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in
    *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
    *    distribution.
    *
    * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
    *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
    *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL 
Project
    *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
    *
    * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
    *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
    *    prior written permission. For written permission, please 
contact
    *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
    *
    * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called 
"OpenSSL"
    *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
    *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
    *
    * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the 
following
    *    acknowledgment:
    *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL 
Project
    *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
    *
    * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND 
ANY
    * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
    * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
    * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
    * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
    * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
    * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
    * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
    * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
    * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
    * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF 
ADVISED
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    * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
    * 
====================================================================
    *
    * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric 
Young
    * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by 
Tim
    * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
    *
    */

----------
Original SSLeay License
-----------------------

   /* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
    * All rights reserved.
    *
    * This package is an SSL implementation written
    * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
    * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes 
SSL.
    *
    * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as 
long as
    * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following 
conditions
    * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
    * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
    * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
    * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
    *
    * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright 
notices in
    * the code are not to be removed.
    * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
    * as the author of the parts of the library used.
    * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup 
or
    * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
    *
    * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
    * modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
    * are met:
    * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
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    *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
    *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in the
    *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
    * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
    *    must display the following acknowledgement:
    *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
    *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
    *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from 
the library
    *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
    * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
    *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
    *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
    *
    * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
    * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, THE
    * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE
    * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
    * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
    * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF 
SUBSTITUTE GOODS
    * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
    * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT, STRICT
    * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY
    * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF
    * SUCH DAMAGE.
    *
    * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
    * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code 
cannot simply be
    * copied and put under another distribution licence
    * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
    */

----------
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expat
The pyexpat extension is built using an included copy of the expat 
sources unless the build is configured --with-system-expat:

Copyright (c) 1998, 1999, 2000 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd
                               and Clark Cooper

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT,
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

----------
libffi
The _ctypes extension is built using an included copy of the libffi 
sources unless the build is configured --with-system-libffi:

Copyright (c) 1996-2008  Red Hat, Inc and others.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
``Software''), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'', WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER
DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
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----------
zlib
The zlib extension is built using an included copy of the zlib sources 
if the zlib version found on the system is too old to be used for the 
build:

Copyright (C) 1995-2011 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler

This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied
warranty.  In no event will the authors be held liable for any damages
arising from the use of this software.

Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose,
including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute it
freely, subject to the following restrictions:

1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must not
   claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this software
   in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation would 
be
   appreciated but is not required.

2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must 
not be
   misrepresented as being the original software.

3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
distribution.

Jean-loup Gailly        Mark Adler
jloup@gzip.org          madler@alumni.caltech.edu

----------
cfuhash
The implementation of the hash table used by the tracemalloc is based 
on the cfuhash project:

Copyright (c) 2005 Don Owens
All rights reserved.

This code is released under the BSD license:

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

  * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
    copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
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    disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
    with the distribution.

  * Neither the name of the author nor the names of its
    contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived
    from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE
COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR
SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

----------
libmpdec
The _decimal module is built using an included copy of the libmpdec 
library unless the build is configured --with-system-libmpdec:

Copyright (c) 2008-2016 Stefan Krah. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
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OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

The Apache Software Foundation log4j-core
2.16.0

org.apache.logging.log4j log4j-core

COPYRIGHT:
Apache Log4j
Copyright 1999-2021 Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

ResolverUtil.java
Copyright 2005-2006 Tim Fennell

Dumbster SMTP test server
Copyright 2004 Jason Paul Kitchen

TypeUtil.java
Copyright 2002-2012 Ramnivas Laddad, Juergen Hoeller, Chris Beams

picocli (http://picocli.info)
Copyright 2017 Remko Popma

LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                          Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
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      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
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      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
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          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
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      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
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      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright 1999-2005 The Apache Software Foundation

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

--------------------------------

The Apache Software Foundation log4j-core
2.17.1

org.apache.logging.log4j log4j-core

COPYRIGHT:
Apache Log4j
Copyright 1999-2021 Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

ResolverUtil.java
Copyright 2005-2006 Tim Fennell

Dumbster SMTP test server
Copyright 2004 Jason Paul Kitchen

TypeUtil.java
Copyright 2002-2012 Ramnivas Laddad, Juergen Hoeller, Chris Beams

picocli (http://picocli.info)
Copyright 2017 Remko Popma
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LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                          Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
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modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
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made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.
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      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
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      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright 1999-2005 The Apache Software Foundation

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

--------------------------------
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The Apache Software Foundation log4j-api 2.17.1

org.apache.logging.log4j log4j-api

COPYRIGHT:
Apache Log4j
Copyright 1999-2021 Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

ResolverUtil.java
Copyright 2005-2006 Tim Fennell

Dumbster SMTP test server
Copyright 2004 Jason Paul Kitchen

TypeUtil.java
Copyright 2002-2012 Ramnivas Laddad, Juergen Hoeller, Chris Beams

picocli (http://picocli.info)
Copyright 2017 Remko Popma

LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                          Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
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      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
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but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
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          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
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file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the

1556



      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright 1999-2005 The Apache Software Foundation

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

--------------------------------

JSON.org JSON in Java 20211205

URL for License – http://www.json.org/license.html

Copyright (c) 2002 JSON.org

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

The Software shall be used for Good, not Evil.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
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Igor Sysoev - nginx 1.20.2

* Copyright (C) 2002-2019 Igor Sysoev
 * Copyright (C) 2011-2019 Nginx, Inc.
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the 
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND 
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE 
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY 
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 */
.
.
---------------------------- Fourth-party information 
----------------------
openssl-1.0.2k-24.el7_9.x86_64.rpm / openssl-
devel-1.0.2k-24.el7_9.x86_64.rpm
.
.
  LICENSE ISSUES
  ==============
  The OpenSSL toolkit stays under a double license, i.e. both the 
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conditions of
  the OpenSSL License and the original SSLeay license apply to the 
toolkit.
  See below for the actual license texts.
  OpenSSL License
  ---------------
/* ====================================================================
 * Copyright (c) 1998-2019 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
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 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ====================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 */
 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------
/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.
 *
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long 
as
 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the 
library
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 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 *
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
 */
.
.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
pcre-8.32-17.el7.x86_64.rpm / pcre-devel-8.32-17.el7.x86_64.rpm
.
.
PCRE LICENCE
------------
PCRE is a library of functions to support regular expressions whose 
syntax
and semantics are as close as possible to those of the Perl 5 language.
Release 8 of PCRE is distributed under the terms of the "BSD" licence, 
as
specified below. The documentation for PCRE, supplied in the "doc"
directory, is distributed under the same terms as the software itself. 
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The data
in the testdata directory is not copyrighted and is in the public 
domain.
The basic library functions are written in C and are freestanding. Also
included in the distribution is a set of C++ wrapper functions, and a
just-in-time compiler that can be used to optimize pattern matching. 
These
are both optional features that can be omitted when the library is 
built.
THE BASIC LIBRARY FUNCTIONS
---------------------------
Written by:       Philip Hazel
Email local part: ph10
Email domain:     cam.ac.uk
University of Cambridge Computing Service,
Cambridge, England.
Copyright (c) 1997-2020 University of Cambridge
All rights reserved.
PCRE JUST-IN-TIME COMPILATION SUPPORT
-------------------------------------
Written by:       Zoltan Herczeg
Email local part: hzmester
Email domain:     freemail.hu
Copyright(c) 2010-2020 Zoltan Herczeg
All rights reserved.
STACK-LESS JUST-IN-TIME COMPILER
--------------------------------
Written by:       Zoltan Herczeg
Email local part: hzmester
Email domain:     freemail.hu
Copyright(c) 2009-2020 Zoltan Herczeg
All rights reserved.
THE C++ WRAPPER FUNCTIONS
-------------------------
Contributed by:   Google Inc.
Copyright (c) 2007-2012, Google Inc.
All rights reserved.
THE "BSD" LICENCE
-----------------
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:
    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
      this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
      documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
    * Neither the name of the University of Cambridge nor the name of 
Google
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      Inc. nor the names of their contributors may be used to endorse 
or
      promote products derived from this software without specific 
prior
      written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
.
.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
zlib-1.2.7-19.el7_9.x86_64.rpm / zlib-devel-1.2.7-19.el7_9.x86_64.rpm
.
.
/* zlib.h -- interface of the 'zlib' general purpose compression 
library
  version 1.2.11, January 15th, 2017
  Copyright (C) 1995-2017 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler
  This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied
  warranty.  In no event will the authors be held liable for any 
damages
  arising from the use of this software.
  Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose,
  including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute 
it
  freely, subject to the following restrictions:
  1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must 
not
     claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this 
software
     in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation 
would be
     appreciated but is not required.
  2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must 
not be
     misrepresented as being the original software.
  3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
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distribution.
  Jean-loup Gailly        Mark Adler
  jloup@gzip.org          madler@alumni.caltech.edu
  The data format used by the zlib library is described by RFCs 
(Request for
  Comments) 1950 to 1952 in the files http://tools.ietf.org/html/
rfc1950
  (zlib format), rfc1951 (deflate format) and rfc1952 (gzip format).
*/
.____________
* Copyright (c) 1990 - 1994, Julianne Frances Haugh
 * Copyright (c) 1996 - 2000, Marek Michałkiewicz
 * Copyright (c) 2000 - 2006, Tomasz Kłoczko
 * Copyright (c) 2007 - 2011, Nicolas François
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. The name of the copyright holders or contributors may not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    specific prior written permission.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
 * ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
 * LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS 
FOR A
 * PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
 * HOLDERS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
 * LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF 
USE,
 * DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON 
ANY
 * THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
 * (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE 
USE
 * OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 */
 .
 .
 --------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
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systemd-219-78.0.7.el7_9.5.x86_64.rpm
.
.
                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999
 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]
                            Preamble
  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.
  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.
  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.
  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.
  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.
  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.
  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.
  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
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any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.
  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.
  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.
  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.
  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.
  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.
  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.
  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.
                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
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other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".
  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.
  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)
  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.
  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.
  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.
  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:
    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.
    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.
    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.
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    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)
These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.
Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.
In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.
  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.
  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.
  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.
  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.
  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.
  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
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therefore falls outside the scope of this License.
  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.
  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.
  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)
  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.
  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.
  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:
    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)
    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
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    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.
    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.
    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.
    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.
  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.
  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.
  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:
    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.
    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.
  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.
  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.
  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
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Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.
  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.
If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.
It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.
This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.
  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.
  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.
Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
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the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.
  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.
                            NO WARRANTY
  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.
                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries
  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).
  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.
    
    Copyright (C) 
    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.
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    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.
    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA
Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.
You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:
  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.
  , 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice
That's all there is to it!
.
.
== Copyright Notices
.
.
Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files
(the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction,
including without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge,
publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software,
and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so,
subject to the following conditions:
The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS
BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN
CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE
SOFTWARE.

Kenneth Reitz requests 2.27.1

PENDING
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Google Guava 31.1

Copyright (C) 2020 The Guava Authors

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

   Apache License Version 2.0
                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
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      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
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Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must

1576



          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
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      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
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   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

====================================================================

+--- 4th party: com.google.guava:failureaccess

Copyright (C) 2018 The Guava Authors

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

   < Apache License Version 2.0>
====================================================================

+--- 4th party: com.google.guava:listenablefuture

Copyright (C) 2018 The Guava Authors

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

   < Apache License Version 2.0>
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====================================================================

+--- 4th party: com.google.code.findbugs:jsr305

The JSR-305 reference implementation (lib/jsr305.jar) is
distributed under the terms of the New BSD license:

  http://www.opensource.org/licenses/bsd-license.php
  
See the JSR-305 home page for more information:

  http://code.google.com/p/jsr-305/

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

   
======================================================================
+--- 4th party: jcip-annotations

Copyright (c) 2005, Brian Goetz and Tim Peierls

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
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2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

   
======================================================================
+--- 4th party: com.google.errorprone:error_prone_annotations

Copyright 2015 The Error Prone Authors.

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
   
  < Apache License Version 2.0>
  
==================================================================
+--- 4th party: com.google.j2objc:j2objc-annotations

Google Inc.
Daniel Connelly

Copyright 2012 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
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   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
   
   < Apache License Version 2.0>

=======================================================================
====

+--- 4th party: org.checkerframework:checker-qual

Copyright 2004-present by the Checker Framework developers

MIT License:

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

=======================================================================
====
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+--- 4th party: org.codehaus.mojo:animal-sniffer-annotations

MIT License:

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

Copyright (c) 2009 codehaus.org.

=======================================================================
====

Bouncy Castle Crypto API 1.0.2.3 (FIPS)

Copyright (c) 2000 - 2019 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc. 
(https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:
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The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

FasterXML, LLC jackson-core 2.13.2

Jackson Core
Copyright © 2008–2019 FasterXML. All rights reserved.

This copy of Jackson JSON processor streaming parser/generator is 
licensed under the
Apache (Software) License, version 2.0 ("the License").
See the License for details about distribution rights, and the
specific rights regarding derivate works.

You may obtain a copy of the License at:

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

NOTICE FILE:
===============
# Jackson JSON processor
 
Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers, as well as 
supported
commercially by FasterXML.com.
 
## Licensing
 
Jackson core and extension components may licensed under different 
licenses.
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.
For more information, including possible other licensing options, 
contact
FasterXML.com (http://fasterxml.com).
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## Credits
 
A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
===============

 From the LICENSE file:

                            Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or

1585



      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
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      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
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          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.
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   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
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   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

FasterXML, LLC jackson-databind 2.13.2.2

Jackson databind

Fourth Party Dependency-----------------------

com.fasterxml.jackson.core » jackson-annotations
com.fasterxml.jackson.core » jackson-core 

Common License
---------------------------------------------------------------------

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.
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      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
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      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
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          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
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      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

1594



       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

====================End of Apache License 2.0 ======================

COMMON COPYRIGHT NOTICE
-------------------------------------------------

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------

Apache - HttpComponents Client 5.1.3

Apache HttpComponents Client
Copyright 1999-2022 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

                   Apache License
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                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
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remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
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      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
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      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
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      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

=======================================================================
==

This project includes Public Suffix List copied from
<https://publicsuffix.org/list/effective_tld_names.dat>
licensed under the terms of the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0

Full license text: <http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/>

Mozilla Public License Version 2.0
==================================

1. Definitions
--------------

1.1. "Contributor"
    means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to
    the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"
    means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used
    by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"
    means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"
    means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
    the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code
    Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case
    including portions thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
    means
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    (a) that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described
        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

    (b) that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the
        terms of a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"
    means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"
    means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in
    a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"
    means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"
    means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible,
    whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and
    all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"
    means any of the following:

    (a) any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered
        Software; or

    (b) any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered
        Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor
    means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
    process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
    Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
    License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having
    made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
    Contributor Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"
    means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU
    Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General
    Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those
    licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"
    means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")
    means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this
    License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that
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    controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. 
For
    purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct
    or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity,
    whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than
    fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial
    ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
--------------------------------

2.1. Grants

Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
non-exclusive license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark)
    Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available,
    modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
    Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, 
or
    as part of a Larger Work; and

(b) under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer
    for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
    Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution
become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first
distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted 
under
this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the
distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a
Contributor:

(a) for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software;
    or

(b) for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's
    modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its
    Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
    Version); or
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(c) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of
    its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with
the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to
distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License 
(if
permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights
to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted
in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
-------------------

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any
Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be under
the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source
Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not
attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source Code
Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

(a) such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code
    Form, as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients 
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of
    the Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code
    Form by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more
    than the cost of distribution to the recipient; and

(b) You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
    License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the
    license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter
    the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice,
provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License for
the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered
Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and 
the
Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software
under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of
the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered
Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
(including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty,
or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of
the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to
the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support,
indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered
Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on
behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any
such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered 
by
You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any
liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to any
jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
---------------------------------------------------

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this
License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to
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statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with
the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b)
describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description 
must
be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the Covered
Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute
or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a
recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination
--------------

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate automatically
if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become
compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a particular
Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such
Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on 
an
ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the
non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have
come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular
Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor
notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is 
the
first time You have received notice of non-compliance with this License
from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after
Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version
directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted to
You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under Section
2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all
end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) 
which
have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this 
License
prior to termination shall survive termination.

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  6. Disclaimer of Warranty                                           
*
*  -------------------------                                           
*
*                                                                      
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*
*  Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is"       
*
*  basis, without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or  
*
*  statutory, including, without limitation, warranties that the       
*
*  Covered Software is free of defects, merchantable, fit for a        
*
*  particular purpose or non-infringing. The entire risk as to the     
*
*  quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You.        
*
*  Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You     
*
*  (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing,   
*
*  repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an   
*
*  essential part of this License. No use of any Covered Software is   
*
*  authorized under this License except under this disclaimer.         
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  7. Limitation of Liability                                          
*
*  --------------------------                                          
*
*                                                                      
*
*  Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort      
*
*  (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any           
*
*  Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as          
*
*  permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect,         
*
*  special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character      
*
*  including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of    
*
*  goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any    
*
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*  and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party      
*
*  shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This   
*
*  limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or   
*
*  personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the       
*
*  extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some               
*
*  jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of           
*
*  incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and          
*
*  limitation may not apply to You.                                    
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

8. Litigation
-------------

Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the
courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal
place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions.
Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring
cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
----------------

This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides
that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter
shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
---------------------------

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or
publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given a
distinguishing version number.
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10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version
of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the license
steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to
create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove
any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that
such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With
Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the
notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
-------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public
  License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this
  file, You can obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular
file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE
file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look
for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice
---------------------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as
  defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

Fourth Party Dependencies:

SLF4J source code and binaries are distributed under the MIT license.

 Copyright (c) 2004-2017 QOS.ch
 All rights reserved.

 Permission is hereby granted, free  of charge, to any person obtaining
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 a  copy  of this  software  and  associated  documentation files  (the
 "Software"), to  deal in  the Software without  restriction, including
 without limitation  the rights to  use, copy, modify,  merge, publish,
 distribute,  sublicense, and/or sell  copies of  the Software,  and to
 permit persons to whom the Software  is furnished to do so, subject to
 the following conditions:
 
 The  above  copyright  notice  and  this permission  notice  shall  be
 included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
 
 THE  SOFTWARE IS  PROVIDED  "AS  IS", WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF ANY  KIND,
 EXPRESS OR  IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED  TO THE  WARRANTIES OF
 MERCHANTABILITY,    FITNESS    FOR    A   PARTICULAR    PURPOSE    AND
 NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
 LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
 OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
 WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

---------------------------------------------------------

Apache HttpComponents Core
Copyright 2005-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

---------------------------------------------------------

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

=======================================================================
========

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.
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Bouncy Castle Crypto APIs for Public Key
Infrastructure (PKI) bcpkix-fips-1.0.6

https://www.bouncycastle.org/licence.html

Copyright (c) 2000 - 2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc. 
(https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

-------------
4P Dependencies:

org.bouncycastle:bc-fips:[1.0.0,2.0.0)

Copyright (c) 2000 - 2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc. 
(https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
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MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Open Information Security Foundation
Suricata 6.0.5

Also applicable for fourth-party libraries libnfnetlink and 
libnetfilter_queue.

------------------------------- Top-level license 
--------------------------

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.  

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
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you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
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along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
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Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying

1614



the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
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of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
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OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
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`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.
 
=======================================================================
=
.
.
.
------------------------------- Copyright notices 
--------------------------

      Included as a part of top level license (before Preamble).

=======================================================================
=
.
.
.
---------------------------- Fourth-party information 
----------------------
=== IF YOU ARE INCLUDING FOURTH-PARTY DEPENDENCIES IN THIS LT:
=== 
=== For each fourth-party component, provide the copyright notices and
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=== license text, clearly identifying to which component they belong.
=== You must include this for all dependencies, whether they are 
bundled
=== or downloaded separately, and whether or not you are using them.
=== For notices or license text that is shared across multiple 
components,
=== you may group the component names together, so that you do not 
need to
=== have multiple copies of the same license text, or indicate the 
license
=== type if the license text is already provided for another 
dependency.
=== For more guidance, see "How do I record fourth-party dependencies?"
=== in the Corporate Architecture Third Party Approval FAQ.
=== 
=== If YOU ARE NOT INCLUDING FOURTH-PARTY DEPENDENCIES IN THIS LT, 
leave
=== this section blank. However, if you are seeking distribution, YOU 
MUST
=== have separate business approvals for each dependency. You may use 
the
=== "Fourth-Party Dependencies" section below to identify those other 
LTs.
=== 
=======================================================================
=

== libnfnetlink

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
        Version 2
(added above as top level license)

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== libnetfilter_queue
  
    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
        Version 2
(added above as top level license)  

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== jansson-2.9-1.el6.x86_64.rpm

Copyright (c) 2009-2020 Petri Lehtinen 

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 

1619



to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== hiredis-0.12.1-1.el7.x86_64.rpm

Copyright (c) 2009-2011, Salvatore Sanfilippo 
Copyright (c) 2010-2011, Pieter Noordhuis 

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice,
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
  and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

* Neither the name of Redis nor the names of its contributors may be 
used
  to endorse or promote products derived from this software without 
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specific
  prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE FOR
ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR 
SERVICES;
LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER 
CAUSED AND ON
ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== lz4-1.7.5-1.el6.x86_64.rpm

This repository uses 2 different licenses :
- all files in the `lib` directory use a BSD 2-Clause license
- all other files use a GPLv2 license, unless explicitly stated 
otherwise

Relevant license is reminded at the top of each source file,
and with presence of COPYING or LICENSE file in associated directories.

This model is selected to emphasize that
files in the `lib` directory are designed to be included into 3rd 
party applications,
while all other files, in `programs`, `tests` or `examples`,
are intended to be used "as is", as part of their intended scenarios,
with no intention to support 3rd party integration use cases.

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== libnet-1.1.6-7.el6.x86_64.rpm

Copyright (c) 1998 - 2002 Mike D. Schiffman 
Copyright (c) 2009 - 2013 Sam Roberts 

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
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modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== libmnl

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
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can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.
\u000C
  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
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a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.
\u000C
                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
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prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.
\u000C
  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
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    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.
\u000C
  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
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derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.
\u000C
  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
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this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.
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\u000C
  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.
\u000C
  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
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the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.
\u000C
  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
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of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
\u000C
           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.
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    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  , 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

Oracle OCI SDK for Python 2.67.0

url=https://github.com/oracle/oci-python-sdk/blob/v2.67.0/LICENSE.txt

Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 or Apache License 2.0.  See below for license 
terms.  You may choose either license.
 ____________________________
The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
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hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
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"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
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this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
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the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]
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   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------------------------

NOTICE:
Copyright (c) 2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------------------------

OCI toolkit for Python Third Party License File

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- MIT License
- Apache License 2.0
- Mozilla Public License 2.0 (MPL 2.0)
- BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License
- BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
- GNU Lesser General Public License v2.1
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
Requests
Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

======================== Third Party Components 
========================
certifi
* Copyright
* License: Mozilla Public License 2.0 (MPL 2.0)
* Source code: https://github.com/certifi/python-certifi
* Project home: https://certifi.io

configparser
* Copyright Jason R. Coombs
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* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/jaraco/configparser
* Project home: https://github.com/jaraco/configparser

cryptography
* Copyright
* License: Apache License and BSD license
* Source code: https://github.com/pyca/cryptography
* Project home: https://github.com/pyca/cryptography

pyOpenSSL
* Copyright
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/pyca/pyopenssl
* Project home: https://www.pyopenssl.org/

attrs
* Copyright (c) 2015 Hynek Schlawack
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/python-attrs/attrs
* Project home: https://www.attrs.org

python-dateutil
* Copyright 2017- Paul Ganssle  2017- dateutil contributors (see 
AUTHORS file)
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/dateutil/dateutil
* Project home: https://dateutil.readthedocs.io/

pytz
* Copyright (c) 2003-2019 Stuart Bishop 
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/stub42/pytz
* Project home: https://pythonhosted.org/pytz

click
* Copyright 2014 Pallets
* License: BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
* Source code: https://github.com/pallets/click
* Project home: https://palletsprojects.com/p/click

six
* Copyright (c) 2010-2020 Benjamin Peterson
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/benjaminp/six
* Project home: https://github.com/benjaminp/six

vendorize
* Copyright (c) 2015, Michael Williamson All rights reserved
* License: BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License
* Source code: https://github.com/mwilliamson/python-vendorize
* Project home: https://github.com/mwilliamson/python-vendorize
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chardet
* Copyright
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License v2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/chardet/chardet
* Project home: https://github.com/chardet/chardet

httpsig_cffi
* Copyright (c) 2014 Adam Knight 2012 Adam T. Lindsay (original author)
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/hawkowl/httpsig_cffi
* Project home: https://github.com/hawkowl/httpsig_cffi

idna
* Copyright (c) 2013-2021, Kim Davies All rights reserved
* License: BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
* Source code: https://github.com/kjd/idna
* Project home: https://github.com/kjd/idna

jwt
* Copyright
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/GehirnInc/python-jwt
* Project home: https://github.com/GehirnInc/python-jwt

requests
* Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/psf/requests
* Project home: https://requests.readthedocs.io

urllib3
* Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and contributors (see 
CONTRIBUTORS.txt)
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/urllib3/urllib3
* Project home: https://urllib3.readthedocs.io

circuitbreaker
* Copyright (c) 2016-2020, Fabian Fuelling opensource@fabfuel.de. All 
rights reserved.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/fabfuel/circuitbreaker
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/circuitbreaker

pycparser
* Copyright (c) 2008-2020, Eli Bendersky All rights reserved.
* License: BSD-3-Clause New License
* Source code: https://github.com/eliben/pycparser
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/pycparser

ipaddress
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* Copyright
* License: Python Software Foundation License Version 2
* Source code: https://github.com/phihag/ipaddress
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/ipaddress

cffi
* Copyright
* License: The MIT License
* Source code: https://pypi.org/project/cffi/#files
* Project home: https://cffi.readthedocs.io/en/latest

enum34
* Copyright (c) 2013, Ethan Furman All rights reserved
* License: BSD-3-Clause New License
* Source code: https://pypi.org/project/enum34/#files
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/enum34

typing
* Copyright
* License: Python Software Foundation License (PSF)
* Source code: https://pypi.org/project/typing/#files
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/typing

=============================== Licenses 
===============================

------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------
Copyright Jason R. Coombs

Copyright (c) 2015 Hynek Schlawack

Copyright (c) 2003-2019 Stuart Bishop 

Copyright (c) 2010-2020 Benjamin Peterson

Copyright (c) 2014 Adam Knight 2012 Adam T. Lindsay (original author)

Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and contributors (see 
CONTRIBUTORS.txt)

Copyright (c) 2016-2020, Fabian Fuelling opensource@fabfuel.de. All 
rights reserved.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to
deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the
rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, 
and/or
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sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS
IN THE SOFTWARE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

-------------------------- Apache License 2.0 
--------------------------
Copyright 2017- Paul Ganssle  2017- dateutil contributors (see AUTHORS 
file)

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
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      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
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but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
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          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 

1644



file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

--------------------- BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License 
----------------
Copyright (c) 2015, Michael Williamson All rights reserved

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
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met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------ BSD-3-Clause New License 
----------------------
Copyright 2014 Pallets

Copyright (c) 2013-2021, Kim Davies All rights reserved

Copyright (c) 2008-2020, Eli Bendersky All rights reserved

Copyright (c) 2013, Ethan Furman All rights reserved

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

    1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
       and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

    3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors
       may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software without
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       specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT
SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT
OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT LIABILITY, OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE 
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------- Mozilla Public License 
-------------------------
Bundle of CA Root Certificates

Certificate data from Mozilla as of: Thu Nov  3 19:04:19 2011#
This is a bundle of X.509 certificates of public Certificate 
Authorities
(CA). These were automatically extracted from Mozilla's root 
certificates
file (certdata.txt).  This file can be found in the mozilla source 
tree:
http://mxr.mozilla.org/mozilla/source/security/nss/lib/ckfw/builtins/
certdata.txt?raw=1#
It contains the certificates in PEM format and therefore
can be directly used with curl / libcurl / php_curl, or with
an Apache+mod_ssl webserver for SSL client authentication.
Just configure this file as the SSLCACertificateFile.#

***** BEGIN LICENSE BLOCK *****
This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public 
License,
v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You 
can obtain
one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

***** END LICENSE BLOCK *****
@(#) $RCSfile: certdata.txt,v $ $Revision: 1.80 $ $Date: 2011/11/03 
15:11:58 $

Mozilla Public License
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Version 2.0
1. Definitions
    1.1. “Contributor”
        means each individual or legal entity that creates, 
contributes to
        the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

    1.2. “Contributor Version”
        means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) 
used by
        a Contributor and that particular Contributor’s Contribution.

    1.3. “Contribution”
        means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

    1.4. “Covered Software”
        means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
        the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source 
Code Form,
        and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case 
including portions thereof.

    1.5. “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”
        means that the initial Contributor has attached the notice 
described
        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or that the Covered 
Software
        was made available under the terms of version 1.1 or earlier 
of the
        License, but not also under the terms of a Secondary License.

    1.6. “Executable Form”
        means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

    1.7. “Larger Work”
        means a work that combines Covered Software with other 
material, in a
        separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

    1.8. “License”
        means this document.

    1.9. “Licensable”
        means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent 
possible, whether
        at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all 
of the rights
        conveyed by this License.

    1.10. “Modifications”
        means any of the following: any file in Source Code Form that 
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results
        from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the 
contents of
        Covered Software; or any new file in Source Code Form that 
contains any
        Covered Software.

    1.11. “Patent Claims” of a Contributor
        means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, 
method,
        process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
        Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
        License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, 
having
        made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
        Contributor Version.

    1.12. “Secondary License”
        means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the 
GNU
        Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero 
General
        Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those 
licenses.

    1.13. “Source Code Form”
        means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

    1.14. “You” (or “Your”)
        means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under 
this
        License. For legal entities, “You” includes any entity that 
controls,
        is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For 
purposes
        of this definition, “control” means (a) the power, direct or 
indirect,
        to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether 
by contract
        or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent 
(50%) of the
        outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
    2.1. Grants
        Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, 
non-exclusive
        license: under intellectual property rights (other than patent 
or trademark)
        Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make 
available, modify,
        display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its 
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Contributions,
        either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part 
of a Larger
        Work; and under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, 
use, sell, offer
        for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its 
Contributions
        or its Contributor Version.

    2.2. Effective Date
        The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any 
Contribution become
        effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first distributes
        such Contribution.

    2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope
        The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights 
granted under
        this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the
        distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this 
License.
        Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a
        Contributor:
        for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered 
Software; or
        for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
party’s
        modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of 
its
        Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
        Version); or under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software 
in the
        absence of its Contributions.
        This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, 
service marks,
        or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to 
comply with
        the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

    2.4. Subsequent Licenses
        No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your 
choice to
        distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of 
this
        License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary 
License
        (if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).
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    2.5. Representation
        Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its 
Contributions
        are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to 
grant the rights
        to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

    2.6. Fair Use
        This License is not intended to limit any rights You have 
under applicable
        copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other 
equivalents.

    2.7. Conditions
        Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses 
granted in
        Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
    3.1. Distribution of Source Form
        All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, 
including any
        Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must 
be under
        the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source
        Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of 
this License,
        and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not 
attempt to
        alter or restrict the recipients’ rights in the Source Code 
Form.

    3.2. Distribution of Executable Form
        If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:
        such Covered Software must also be made available in Source 
Code Form,
        as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of 
the
        Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code 
Form
        by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more 
than the
        cost of distribution to the recipient; and You may distribute 
such
        Executable Form under the terms of this License, or sublicense 
it under
        different terms, provided that the license for the Executable 
Form
        does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients’ rights in 
the
        Source Code Form under this License.
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    3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work
        You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of 
Your choice,
        provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License
        for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination 
of Covered
        Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary 
Licenses, and the
        Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, 
this License
        permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software 
under the
        terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of 
the Larger
        Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered 
Software under
        the terms of either this License or such Secondary License(s).

    3.4. Notices
        You may not remove or alter the substance of any license 
notices (including
        copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations
        of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the 
Covered Software,
        except that You may alter any license notices to the extent 
required to
        remedy known factual inaccuracies.

    3.5. Application of Additional Terms
        You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, 
support,
        indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients 
of Covered
        Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and 
not on
        behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear 
that any
        such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered
        by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every 
Contributor for
        any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of 
warranty,
        support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may 
include additional
        disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific 
to any
        jurisdiction.
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4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
    If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of 
this License
    with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to 
statute, judicial
    order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of 
this License
    to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations 
and the code
    they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file 
included with all
    distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except 
to the extent
    prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be 
sufficiently
    detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to 
understand it.

5. Termination
    5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically
         if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You 
become
         compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a 
particular
         Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and 
until such
         Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, 
and (b) on
         an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of 
the
         non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days 
after You
         have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a 
particular
         Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such 
Contributor
         notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, 
this is
         the first time You have received notice of non-compliance 
with this
         License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior 
to 30
         days after Your receipt of the notice.

    5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
         infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
         counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor 
Version
         directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights 
granted
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         to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software 
under Section
         2.1 of this License shall terminate.

    5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, 
all end
         user license agreements (excluding distributors and 
resellers) which
         have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under 
this License
         prior to termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty
    Covered Software is provided under this License on an “as is” 
basis, without
    warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, 
including,
    without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is free 
of defects,
    merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-infringing. The 
entire
    risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered Software is 
with You.
    Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You 
(not any
    Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing, repair, 
or correction.
    This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part of this 
License. No
    use of any Covered Software is authorized under this License 
except under
    this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability
    Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
    negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or 
anyone who
    distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You 
for any
    direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any character
    including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of 
goodwill,
    work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all 
other commercial
    damages or losses, even if such party shall have been informed of 
the possibility
    of such damages. This limitation of liability shall not apply to 
liability for
    death or personal injury resulting from such party’s negligence to 
the extent
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    applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some jurisdictions do 
not allow the
    exclusion or limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so 
this exclusion
    and limitation may not apply to You.

8. Litigation
    Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts of
    a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place 
of business
    and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that 
jurisdiction, without
    reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this 
Section shall
    prevent a party’s ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
    This License represents the complete agreement concerning the 
subject matter
    hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be 
unenforceable, such
    provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make 
it enforceable.
    Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a 
contract shall
    be construed against the drafter shall not be used to construe 
this License
    against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
    10.1. New Versions
        Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided 
in Section
        10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or
        publish new versions of this License. Each version will be 
given a
        distinguishing version number.

    10.2. Effect of New Versions
        You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the 
version
        of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
        or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the 
license steward.

    10.3. Modified Versions
        If you create software not governed by this License, and you 
want to create
        a new license for such software, you may create and use a 
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modified version
        of this License if you rename the license and remove any 
references to the
        name of the license steward (except to note that such modified 
license
        differs from this License).

    10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With 
Secondary Licenses
        If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is 
Incompatible With Secondary
        Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the 
notice described in
        Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
    This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla 
Public License, v. 2.0.
    If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can 
obtain one at
    https://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

    If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a 
particular file, then
    You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a relevant
    directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such a 
notice.

    You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses” Notice
    This Source Code Form is “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”, 
as defined by the
    Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE 
------------------
           GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]
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                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
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consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.
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          GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:
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    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
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these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.
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  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
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normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.
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  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
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the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
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the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C)   

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  , 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------ PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2 
--------------
This package is a modified version of cpython's ipaddress module.
It is therefore distributed under the PSF license, as follows:

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
its associated documentation.
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2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
distribute, and otherwise use Python alone or in any derivative 
version,
provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's notice of 
copyright,
i.e., "Copyright (c) 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 
2009, 2010,
2011, 2012, 2013, 2014 Python Software Foundation; All Rights 
Reserved" are
retained in Python alone or in any derivative version prepared by 
Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

-------------- PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE (PSF) 
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----------------
A. HISTORY OF THE SOFTWARE
==========================

Python was created in the early 1990s by Guido van Rossum at Stichting
Mathematisch Centrum (CWI, see http://www.cwi.nl) in the Netherlands
as a successor of a language called ABC.  Guido remains Python's
principal author, although it includes many contributions from others.

In 1995, Guido continued his work on Python at the Corporation for
National Research Initiatives (CNRI, see http://www.cnri.reston.va.us)
in Reston, Virginia where he released several versions of the
software.

In May 2000, Guido and the Python core development team moved to
BeOpen.com to form the BeOpen PythonLabs team.  In October of the same
year, the PythonLabs team moved to Digital Creations (now Zope
Corporation, see http://www.zope.com).  In 2001, the Python Software
Foundation (PSF, see http://www.python.org/psf/) was formed, a
non-profit organization created specifically to own Python-related
Intellectual Property.  Zope Corporation is a sponsoring member of
the PSF.

All Python releases are Open Source (see http://www.opensource.org for
the Open Source Definition).  Historically, most, but not all, Python
releases have also been GPL-compatible; the table below summarizes
the various releases.

    Release         Derived     Year        Owner       GPL-
                    from                                compatible? (1)

    0.9.0 thru 1.2              1991-1995   CWI         yes
    1.3 thru 1.5.2  1.2         1995-1999   CNRI        yes
    1.6             1.5.2       2000        CNRI        no
    2.0             1.6         2000        BeOpen.com  no
    1.6.1           1.6         2001        CNRI        yes (2)
    2.1             2.0+1.6.1   2001        PSF         no
    2.0.1           2.0+1.6.1   2001        PSF         yes
    2.1.1           2.1+2.0.1   2001        PSF         yes
    2.1.2           2.1.1       2002        PSF         yes
    2.1.3           2.1.2       2002        PSF         yes
    2.2 and above   2.1.1       2001-now    PSF         yes

Footnotes:

(1) GPL-compatible doesn't mean that we're distributing Python under
    the GPL.  All Python licenses, unlike the GPL, let you distribute
    a modified version without making your changes open source.  The
    GPL-compatible licenses make it possible to combine Python with
    other software that is released under the GPL; the others don't.

(2) According to Richard Stallman, 1.6.1 is not GPL-compatible,
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    because its license has a choice of law clause.  According to
    CNRI, however, Stallman's lawyer has told CNRI's lawyer that 1.6.1
    is "not incompatible" with the GPL.

Thanks to the many outside volunteers who have worked under Guido's
direction to make these releases possible.

B. TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR ACCESSING OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON
===============================================================

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
distribute, and otherwise use Python alone or in any derivative 
version,
provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's notice of 
copyright,
i.e., "Copyright (c) 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 
2009, 2010,
2011, 2012, 2013, 2014 Python Software Foundation; All Rights 
Reserved" are
retained in Python alone or in any derivative version prepared by 
Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
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OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

BEOPEN.COM LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 2.0
-------------------------------------------

BEOPEN PYTHON OPEN SOURCE LICENSE AGREEMENT VERSION 1

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between BeOpen.com ("BeOpen"), having an
office at 160 Saratoga Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95051, and the
Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using
this software in source or binary form and its associated
documentation ("the Software").

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this BeOpen Python License
Agreement, BeOpen hereby grants Licensee a non-exclusive,
royalty-free, world-wide license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform
and/or display publicly, prepare derivative works, distribute, and
otherwise use the Software alone or in any derivative version,
provided, however, that the BeOpen Python License is retained in the
Software, alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.

3. BeOpen is making the Software available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  BEOPEN MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, BEOPEN MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

4. BEOPEN SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF THE
SOFTWARE FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS
AS A RESULT OF USING, MODIFYING OR DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE, OR ANY
DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

5. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

6. This License Agreement shall be governed by and interpreted in all
respects by the law of the State of California, excluding conflict of
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law provisions.  Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to
create any relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture
between BeOpen and Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant
permission to use BeOpen trademarks or trade names in a trademark
sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or any
third party.  As an exception, the "BeOpen Python" logos available at
http://www.pythonlabs.com/logos.html may be used according to the
permissions granted on that web page.

7. By copying, installing or otherwise using the software, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

CNRI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 1.6.1
---------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Corporation for National
Research Initiatives, having an office at 1895 Preston White Drive,
Reston, VA 20191 ("CNRI"), and the Individual or Organization
("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using Python 1.6.1 software in
source or binary form and its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, CNRI
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python 1.6.1
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that CNRI's
License Agreement and CNRI's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
1995-2001 Corporation for National Research Initiatives; All Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python 1.6.1 alone or in any derivative
version prepared by Licensee.  Alternately, in lieu of CNRI's License
Agreement, Licensee may substitute the following text (omitting the
quotes): "Python 1.6.1 is made available subject to the terms and
conditions in CNRI's License Agreement.  This Agreement together with
Python 1.6.1 may be located on the Internet using the following
unique, persistent identifier (known as a handle): 1895.22/1013.  This
Agreement may also be obtained from a proxy server on the Internet
using the following URL: http://hdl.handle.net/1895.22/1013".

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python 1.6.1 or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python 1.6.1.

4. CNRI is making Python 1.6.1 available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  CNRI MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, CNRI MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON 1.6.1 WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.
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5. CNRI SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
1.6.1 FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 1.6.1,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. This License Agreement shall be governed by the federal
intellectual property law of the United States, including without
limitation the federal copyright law, and, to the extent such
U.S. federal law does not apply, by the law of the Commonwealth of
Virginia, excluding Virginia's conflict of law provisions.
Notwithstanding the foregoing, with regard to derivative works based
on Python 1.6.1 that incorporate non-separable material that was
previously distributed under the GNU General Public License (GPL), the
law of the Commonwealth of Virginia shall govern this License
Agreement only as to issues arising under or with respect to
Paragraphs 4, 5, and 7 of this License Agreement.  Nothing in this
License Agreement shall be deemed to create any relationship of
agency, partnership, or joint venture between CNRI and Licensee.  This
License Agreement does not grant permission to use CNRI trademarks or
trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote products or
services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By clicking on the "ACCEPT" button where indicated, or by copying,
installing or otherwise using Python 1.6.1, Licensee agrees to be
bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

        ACCEPT

CWI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 0.9.0 THROUGH 1.2
--------------------------------------------------

Copyright (c) 1991 - 1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Amsterdam,
The Netherlands.  All rights reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that
both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
supporting documentation, and that the name of Stichting Mathematisch
Centrum or CWI not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
distribution of the software without specific, written prior
permission.

STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM BE LIABLE
FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
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WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

Pivotal Software, Inc spring-context 5.3.20

org.springframework:spring-context

spring-context has following 4th party dependencies:
org.springframework:spring-aop
org.springframework:spring-beans
org.springframework:spring-core
org.springframework:spring-jcl
org.springframework:spring-expression

All the above mentioned artifacts are licensed under Apache 2.0 License

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        https://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
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modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."
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      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 

1675



must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
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      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "{}"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright {yyyy} {name of copyright owner}
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   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Notice:
Spring Framework ${version}
Copyright (c) 2002-${copyright} Pivotal, Inc.

This product is licensed to you under the Apache License, Version 2.0
(the "License"). You may not use this product except in compliance with
the License.

This product may include a number of subcomponents with separate
copyright notices and license terms. Your use of the source code for
these subcomponents is subject to the terms and conditions of the
subcomponent's license, as noted in the license.txt file.

=======================================================================
=

Recursive fourth party components:-
==================================================
1. org.springframework » spring-aop

A) org.springframework » spring-beans

a) org.springframework » spring-core

*) org.springframework » spring-jcl

B) org.springframework » spring-core

a) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=======================separator=======================

2. org.springframework » spring-beans

A) org.springframework » spring-core

a) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=======================separator=======================

3. org.springframework » spring-core
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A) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=======================separator=======================
4. org.springframework » spring-expression
A) org.springframework » spring-core

a) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=========================END===============================

Pivotal Software, Inc spring-core 5.3.20

org.springframework:spring-core

spring-core has following 4th party dependencies:
org.springframework:spring-jcl

All the above mentioned artifacts are licensed under Apache 2.0 License

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        https://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
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      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
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      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
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          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
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conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "{}"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright {yyyy} {name of copyright owner}

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
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   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Notice:
Spring Framework ${version}
Copyright (c) 2002-${copyright} Pivotal, Inc.

This product is licensed to you under the Apache License, Version 2.0
(the "License"). You may not use this product except in compliance with
the License.

This product may include a number of subcomponents with separate
copyright notices and license terms. Your use of the source code for
these subcomponents is subject to the terms and conditions of the
subcomponent's license, as noted in the license.txt file.

Apache - HttpComponents HttpClient 5.1.3

Apache HttpComponents Client
Copyright 1999-2022 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

                   Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
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common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
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      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
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      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
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   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

=======================================================================
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==

This project includes Public Suffix List copied from

licensed under the terms of the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0

Full license text: 

Mozilla Public License Version 2.0
==================================

1. Definitions
--------------

1.1. "Contributor"
    means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to
    the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"
    means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used
    by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"
    means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"
    means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
    the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code
    Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case
    including portions thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
    means

    (a) that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described
        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

    (b) that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the
        terms of a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"
    means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"
    means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in
    a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"
    means this document.
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1.9. "Licensable"
    means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible,
    whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and
    all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"
    means any of the following:

    (a) any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered
        Software; or

    (b) any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered
        Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor
    means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
    process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
    Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
    License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having
    made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
    Contributor Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"
    means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU
    Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General
    Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those
    licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"
    means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")
    means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this
    License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that
    controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. 
For
    purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct
    or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity,
    whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than
    fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial
    ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
--------------------------------

2.1. Grants

Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
non-exclusive license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark)
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    Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available,
    modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
    Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, 
or
    as part of a Larger Work; and

(b) under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer
    for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
    Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution
become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first
distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted 
under
this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the
distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a
Contributor:

(a) for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software;
    or

(b) for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's
    modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its
    Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
    Version); or

(c) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of
    its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with
the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to
distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License 
(if
permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation
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Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights
to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted
in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
-------------------

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any
Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be under
the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source
Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not
attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source Code
Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

(a) such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code
    Form, as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients 
of
    the Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code
    Form by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more
    than the cost of distribution to the recipient; and

(b) You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
    License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the
    license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter
    the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice,
provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License for
the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered
Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and 
the
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Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software
under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of
the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered
Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
(including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty,
or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of
the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to
the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support,
indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered
Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on
behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any
such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered 
by
You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any
liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to any
jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
---------------------------------------------------

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this
License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to
statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with
the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b)
describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description 
must
be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the Covered
Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute
or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a
recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination
--------------

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate automatically
if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become
compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a particular
Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such
Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on 
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an
ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the
non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have
come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular
Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor
notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is 
the
first time You have received notice of non-compliance with this License
from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after
Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version
directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted to
You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under Section
2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all
end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) 
which
have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this 
License
prior to termination shall survive termination.

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  6. Disclaimer of Warranty                                           
*
*  -------------------------                                           
*
*                                                                      
*
*  Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is"       
*
*  basis, without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or  
*
*  statutory, including, without limitation, warranties that the       
*
*  Covered Software is free of defects, merchantable, fit for a        
*
*  particular purpose or non-infringing. The entire risk as to the     
*
*  quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You.        
*
*  Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You     
*
*  (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing,   
*
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*  repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an   
*
*  essential part of this License. No use of any Covered Software is   
*
*  authorized under this License except under this disclaimer.         
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  7. Limitation of Liability                                          
*
*  --------------------------                                          
*
*                                                                      
*
*  Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort      
*
*  (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any           
*
*  Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as          
*
*  permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect,         
*
*  special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character      
*
*  including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of    
*
*  goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any    
*
*  and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party      
*
*  shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This   
*
*  limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or   
*
*  personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the       
*
*  extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some               
*
*  jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of           
*
*  incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and          
*
*  limitation may not apply to You.                                    
*
*                                                                      
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*
***********************************************************************
*

8. Litigation
-------------

Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the
courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal
place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions.
Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring
cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
----------------

This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides
that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter
shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
---------------------------

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or
publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given a
distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version
of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the license
steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to
create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove
any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that
such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
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Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With
Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the
notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
-------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public
  License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this
  file, You can obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular
file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE
file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look
for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice
---------------------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as
  defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

Fourth Party Dependencies:

SLF4J source code and binaries are distributed under the MIT license.

 Copyright (c) 2004-2017 QOS.ch
 All rights reserved.

 Permission is hereby granted, free  of charge, to any person obtaining
 a  copy  of this  software  and  associated  documentation files  (the
 "Software"), to  deal in  the Software without  restriction, including
 without limitation  the rights to  use, copy, modify,  merge, publish,
 distribute,  sublicense, and/or sell  copies of  the Software,  and to
 permit persons to whom the Software  is furnished to do so, subject to
 the following conditions:
 
 The  above  copyright  notice  and  this permission  notice  shall  be
 included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
 
 THE  SOFTWARE IS  PROVIDED  "AS  IS", WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF ANY  KIND,
 EXPRESS OR  IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED  TO THE  WARRANTIES OF
 MERCHANTABILITY,    FITNESS    FOR    A   PARTICULAR    PURPOSE    AND
 NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
 LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
 OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
 WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
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---------------------------------------------------------

Apache HttpComponents Core
Copyright 2005-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

---------------------------------------------------------

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

=======================================================================
========

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

Codehaus - Jettison 1.5.0

Copyright 2006 Envoi Solutions LLC

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

                                 Apache License
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                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
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remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
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      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
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      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
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      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "{}"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright 2019 Apache Foundation

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

OCI SDK for Java 2.33.0

Copyright (c) 2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 as shown at https://oss.oracle.com/licenses/upl
or Apache License 2.0 as shown at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
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LICENSE-2.0. You may choose either license.

____________________________

The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
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WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
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of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
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additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
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   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------ Fourth Party Components 
-----------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- Apache License 2.0
- BSD 3-Clause
- Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL)
- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0
- Eclipse Public License 2.0
- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0
- MIT License
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
------------------------- Fourth Party Notices 
-------------------------

======================== Third Party Components 
========================

bouncycastle
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc.
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* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/bcgit/bc-java
* Project home: https://bouncycastle.org

commons-codec
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-codec
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-codec

commons-io
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-io
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-io

commons-lang3
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-lang
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-lang

guava
* Copyright © 2021 Guava
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/guava
* Project home: https://guava.dev

jackson-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-annotations
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-core
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-core
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-databind
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-databind
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jdk8
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com
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jackson-datatype-jsr310
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-jaxrs-base
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jakarta.ws.rs-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jaxrs-api
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jaxrs

jersey-client
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-hk2
* Copyright © 2017-2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-media-json-jackson
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0; Apache License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://eclipse-ee4j.github.io/jersey.github.io/

JSR305
* Copyright © 2007-2009 JSR305 expert group
* License: BSD 3-Clause
* Source code: https://github.com/findbugsproject/findbugs
* Project home: http://findbugs.sourceforge.net/

resilience4j-circuitbreaker
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

resilience4j-core
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
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* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

slf4j
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/qos-ch/slf4j
* Project home: http://www.slf4j.org/

vavr
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/vavr-io/vavr
* Project home: https://www.vavr.io

======================= Fourth Party Components 
========================

com.fasterxml.jackson.jaxrs:jackson-jaxrs-json-provider
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.fasterxml.jackson.module:jackson-module-jaxb-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.errorprone:error_prone_annotations
* Copyright © 2015 The Error Prone Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.guava:failureaccess
* Copyright © 2013 The Guava Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/guava/

com.google.guava:listenablefuture
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.j2objc:j2objc-annotations
* Copyright © 2012 Google Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/j2objc/

com.nimbusds:nimbus-jose-jwt
* Copyright © 2012 - 2020, Connect2id Ltd
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.sun.activation:jakarta.activation
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0
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commons-logging:commons-logging
* Copyright © 2001-2014 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

io.vavr:vavr-match
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.activation:jakarta.activation-api
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

jakarta.annotation:jakarta.annotation-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2020 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

jakarta.validation:jakarta.validation-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.xml.bind:jakarta.xml.bind-api
* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

net.jodah:failsafe
* Copyright © 2016 Jonathan Halterman and friends
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jhalterman/failsafe/

net.minidev:accessors-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2/tree/master/
accessors-smart

net.minidev:json-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2

org.apache.httpcomponents:httpclient
* Copyright © 2005–2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.bouncycastle:bcpkix-jdk15on
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License
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org.bouncycastle:bcprov-jdk15on
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.checkerframework:checker-qual
* Copyright © 2004-present by the Checker Framework developers
* License: MIT License

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-locator
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-utils
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:osgi-resource-locator
* Copyright © 2010-2017 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:aopalliance-repackaged
* Copyright © "2013, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
2019 Payara Services Ltd
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:jakarta.inject
* Copyright © 2010, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.jersey.connectors:jersey-apache-connector
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

1713



* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.core:jersey-common
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.ext:jersey-entity-filtering
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.inject:jersey-hk2
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.javassist:javassist
* Copyright © 1999-2021 by Shigeru Chiba
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-javassist/javassist

org.jboss.logging:jboss-logging
* Copyright © 2010 Red Hat, Inc., and individual contributors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-logging/jboss-logging

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-client
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-jaxrs
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.spec.javax.annotation:jboss-annotations-api_1.3_spec
* Copyright © 2012, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss/jboss-jakarta-annotations-
api_spec
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org.jboss.spec.javax.ws.rs:jboss-jaxrs-api_2.1_spec
* Copyright © 2011, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL)
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss/jboss-jaxrs-api_spec

org.jboss.spec.javax.xml.bind:jboss-jaxb-api_2.3_spec
* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

org.ow2.asm:asm
* Copyright © 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
* License: BSD 3-Clause

org.reactivestreams:reactive-streams
Copyright ©
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/reactive-streams/reactive-streams-jvm

org.slf4j:slf4j-api
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License

org.slf4j:slf4j-simple
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License

=============================== Licenses 
===============================

-------------------------- Apache License 2.0 
--------------------------

                              Apache License
                        Version 2.0, January 2004
                     http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

   "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,
   and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

   "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
   the copyright owner that is granting the License.

   "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
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   other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common
   control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
   "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
   direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
   otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the
   outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

   "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
   exercising permissions granted by this License.

   "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
   including but not limited to software source code, documentation
   source, and configuration files.

   "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
   transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
   not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
   and conversions to other media types.

   "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
   Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
   copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
   (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

   "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object
   form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the
   editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
   represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
   of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
   separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces 
of,
   the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

   "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
   the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions
   to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
   submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
   or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf 
of
   the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
   means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent
   to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to
   communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
   and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the
   Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but
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   excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
   designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

   "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity
   on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and
   subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
   publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the
   Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
   use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work,
   where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
   by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
   Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
   with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
   institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
   cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
   or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
   or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
   granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
   as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
   Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
   modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
   meet the following conditions:

   (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
       Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

   (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
       stating that You changed the files; and

   (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
       that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
       attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
       excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
       the Derivative Works; and

   (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
       distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must
       include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
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       within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
       pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
       of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed
       as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
       documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or,
       within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
       wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents
       of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
       do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
       notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside
       or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
       that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
       as modifying the License.

   You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and
   may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
   for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
   for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
   reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with
   the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise,
   any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work
   by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
   this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
   Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify
   the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
   with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade
   names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor,
   except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing 
the
   origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
   agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
   Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
   implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions
   of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
   PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the
   appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any
   risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
   whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
   unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
   negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
   liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special,
   incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a
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   result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
   Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
   work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
   other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
   has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
   the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
   and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
   or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
   License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
   on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
   of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
   defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
   incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason
   of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

   To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
   boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
   replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
   the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
   comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
   file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
   same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
   identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------------- BSD 3-Clause 
-----------------------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
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modification,are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

  3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its
     contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
     this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------- Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL) 
----------

COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL)
Version 1.0

1. Definitions.

    1.1. "Contributor" means each individual or entity that creates or
    contributes to the creation of Modifications.

    1.2. "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Original
    Software, prior Modifications used by a Contributor (if any), and
    the Modifications made by that particular Contributor.

    1.3. "Covered Software" means (a) the Original Software, or (b)
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    Modifications, or (c) the combination of files containing Original
    Software with files containing Modifications, in each case
    including portions thereof.

    1.4. "Executable" means the Covered Software in any form other
    than Source Code.

    1.5. "Initial Developer" means the individual or entity that first
    makes Original Software available under this License.

    1.6. "Larger Work" means a work which combines Covered Software or
    portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this
    License.

    1.7. "License" means this document.

    1.8. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the maximum
    extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or
    subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.

    1.9. "Modifications" means the Source Code and Executable form of
    any of the following:

        A. Any file that results from an addition to, deletion from or
        modification of the contents of a file containing Original
        Software or previous Modifications;
        B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original
        Software or previous Modification; or
        C. Any new file that is contributed or otherwise made
        available under the terms of this License.

    1.10. "Original Software" means the Source Code and Executable
    form of computer software code that is originally released under
    this License.

    1.11. "Patent Claims" means any patent claim(s), now owned or
    hereafter acquired, including without limitation, method, process,
    and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.

    1.12. "Source Code" means (a) the common form of computer software
    code in which modifications are made and (b) associated
    documentation included in or with such code.

    1.13. "You" (or "Your") means an individual or a legal entity
    exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of,
    this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity which
    controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with
    You. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the
    power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of
    such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of
    more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or
    beneficial ownership of such entity.
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2. License Grants.

    2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.  Conditioned upon Your
    compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party
    intellectual property claims, the Initial Developer hereby grants
    You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

        (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
        trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer, to use, reproduce,
        modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the
        Original Software (or portions thereof), with or without
        Modifications, and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

        (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using or
        selling of Original Software, to make, have made, use,
        practice, sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose
        of the Original Software (or portions thereof).

        (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.1(a) and (b) are
        effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes or
        otherwise makes the Original Software available to a third
        party under the terms of this License.

        (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is
        granted: (1) for code that You delete from the Original
        Software, or (2) for infringements caused by: (i) the
        modification of the Original Software, or (ii) the combination
        of the Original Software with other software or devices.

    2.2. Contributor Grant.  Conditioned upon Your compliance with
    Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property
    claims, each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide,
    royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

        (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
        trademark) Licensable by Contributor to use, reproduce,
        modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the
        Modifications created by such Contributor (or portions
        thereof), either on an unmodified basis, with other
        Modifications, as Covered Software and/or as part of a Larger
        Work; and

        (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or
        selling of Modifications made by that Contributor either alone
        and/or in combination with its Contributor Version (or
        portions of such combination), to make, use, sell, offer for
        sale, have made, and/or otherwise dispose of: (1)
        Modifications made by that Contributor (or portions thereof);
        and (2) the combination of Modifications made by that
        Contributor with its Contributor Version (or portions of such
        combination).
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        (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are
        effective on the date Contributor first distributes or
        otherwise makes the Modifications available to a third party.

        (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent license is
        granted: (1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from
        the Contributor Version; (2) for infringements caused by: (i)
        third party modifications of Contributor Version, or (ii) the
        combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with
        other software (except as part of the Contributor Version) or
        other devices; or (3) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered
        Software in the absence of Modifications made by that
        Contributor.

3. Distribution Obligations.

    3.1. Availability of Source Code.  Any Covered Software that You
    distribute or otherwise make available in Executable form must
    also be made available in Source Code form and that Source Code
    form must be distributed only under the terms of this License. You
    must include a copy of this License with every copy of the Source
    Code form of the Covered Software You distribute or otherwise make
    available. You must inform recipients of any such Covered Software
    in Executable form as to how they can obtain such Covered Software
    in Source Code form in a reasonable manner on or through a medium
    customarily used for software exchange.

    3.2. Modifications.  The Modifications that You create or to which
    You contribute are governed by the terms of this License. You
    represent that You believe Your Modifications are Your original
    creation(s) and/or You have sufficient rights to grant the rights
    conveyed by this License.

    3.3. Required Notices.  You must include a notice in each of Your
    Modifications that identifies You as the Contributor of the
    Modification.  You may not remove or alter any copyright, patent
    or trademark notices contained within the Covered Software, or any
    notices of licensing or any descriptive text giving attribution to
    any Contributor or the Initial Developer.

    3.4. Application of Additional Terms.  You may not offer or impose
    any terms on any Covered Software in Source Code form that alters
    or restricts the applicable version of this License or the
    recipients' rights hereunder. You may choose to offer, and to
    charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability
    obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software.
    However, you may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf
    of the Initial Developer or any Contributor.  You must make it
    absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity or
    liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree
    to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any
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    liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as
    a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You
    offer.

    3.5. Distribution of Executable Versions.  You may distribute the
    Executable form of the Covered Software under the terms of this
    License or under the terms of a license of Your choice, which may
    contain terms different from this License, provided that You are
    in compliance with the terms of this License and that the license
    for the Executable form does not attempt to limit or alter the
    recipient's rights in the Source Code form from the rights set
    forth in this License. If You distribute the Covered Software in
    Executable form under a different license, You must make it
    absolutely clear that any terms which differ from this License are
    offered by You alone, not by the Initial Developer or
    Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer
    and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial
    Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such terms You
    offer.

    3.6. Larger Works.  You may create a Larger Work by combining
    Covered Software with other code not governed by the terms of this
    License and distribute the Larger Work as a single product. In
    such a case, You must make sure the requirements of this License
    are fulfilled for the Covered Software.

4. Versions of the License.

    4.1. New Versions.  Sun Microsystems, Inc. is the initial license
    steward and may publish revised and/or new versions of this
    License from time to time. Each version will be given a
    distinguishing version number. Except as provided in Section 4.3,
    no one other than the license steward has the right to modify this
    License.

    4.2. Effect of New Versions.  You may always continue to use,
    distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under
    the terms of the version of the License under which You originally
    received the Covered Software. If the Initial Developer includes a
    notice in the Original Software prohibiting it from being
    distributed or otherwise made available under any subsequent
    version of the License, You must distribute and make the Covered
    Software available under the terms of the version of the License
    under which You originally received the Covered
    Software. Otherwise, You may also choose to use, distribute or
    otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of
    any subsequent version of the License published by the license
    steward.

    4.3. Modified Versions.  When You are an Initial Developer and You
    want to create a new license for Your Original Software, You may
    create and use a modified version of this License if You: (a)

1724



    rename the license and remove any references to the name of the
    license steward (except to note that the license differs from this
    License); and (b) otherwise make it clear that the license
    contains terms which differ from this License.

5. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY.

COVERED SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING,
WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS FREE OF
DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR
NON-INFRINGING. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF
THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD ANY COVERED SOFTWARE PROVE
DEFECTIVE IN ANY RESPECT, YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY OTHER
CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME THE COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR
CORRECTION. THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART
OF THIS LICENSE.  NO USE OF ANY COVERED SOFTWARE IS AUTHORIZED
HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER.

6. TERMINATION.

    6.1. This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate
    automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to
    cure such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the
    breach. Provisions which, by their nature, must remain in effect
    beyond the termination of this License shall survive.

    6.2. If You assert a patent infringement claim (excluding
    declaratory judgment actions) against Initial Developer or a
    Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against whom You
    assert such claim is referred to as "Participant") alleging that
    the Participant Software (meaning the Contributor Version where
    the Participant is a Contributor or the Original Software where
    the Participant is the Initial Developer) directly or indirectly
    infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted directly or
    indirectly to You by such Participant, the Initial Developer (if
    the Initial Developer is not the Participant) and all Contributors
    under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License shall, upon 60 days
    notice from Participant terminate prospectively and automatically
    at the expiration of such 60 day notice period, unless if within
    such 60 day period You withdraw Your claim with respect to the
    Participant Software against such Participant either unilaterally
    or pursuant to a written agreement with Participant.

    6.3. If You assert a patent infringement claim against Participant
    alleging that the Participant Software directly or indirectly
    infringes any patent where such claim is resolved (such as by
    license or settlement) prior to the initiation of patent
    infringement litigation, then the reasonable value of the licenses
    granted by such Participant under Sections 2.1 or 2.2 shall be
    taken into account in determining the amount or value of any
    payment or license.
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    6.4. In the event of termination under Sections 6.1 or 6.2 above,
    all end user licenses that have been validly granted by You or any
    distributor hereunder prior to termination (excluding licenses
    granted to You by any distributor) shall survive termination.

7. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE INITIAL
DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF COVERED
SOFTWARE, OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY
PERSON FOR ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
OF ANY CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF
GOODWILL, WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND
ALL OTHER COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE
BEEN INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF
LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL INJURY
RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTY'S NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE LAW
PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE
EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO
THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

8. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS.

The Covered Software is a "commercial item," as that term is defined
in 48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of "commercial computer
software" (as that term is defined at 48 C.F.R. § 252.227-7014(a)(1))
and "commercial computer software documentation" as such terms are
used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 Sept. 1995). Consistent with 48 C.F.R. 12.212
and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 1995), all
U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Software with only those
rights set forth herein. This U.S. Government Rights clause is in lieu
of, and supersedes, any other FAR, DFAR, or other clause or provision
that addresses Government rights in computer software under this
License.

9. MISCELLANEOUS.

This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by
the law of the jurisdiction specified in a notice contained within the
Original Software (except to the extent applicable law, if any,
provides otherwise), excluding such jurisdiction's conflict-of-law
provisions. Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject
to the jurisdiction of the courts located in the jurisdiction and
venue specified in a notice contained within the Original Software,
with the losing party responsible for costs, including, without
limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys' fees and
expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on
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Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly
excluded. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a
contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to
this License. You agree that You alone are responsible for compliance
with the United States export administration regulations (and the
export control laws and regulation of any other countries) when You
use, distribute or otherwise make available any Covered Software.

10. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.

As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is
responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or indirectly,
out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree to
work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such
responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended or
shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

--------

NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 9 OF THE COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION
LICENSE (CDDL)

The code released under the CDDL shall be governed by the laws of the
State of California (excluding conflict-of-law provisions). Any
litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the
jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern District of
California and the state courts of the State of California, with venue
lying in Santa Clara County, California.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0 
-------------------

Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
  Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
  Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of
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  its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived
  from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS;
OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE
OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------------- Eclipse Public License 2.0 
----------------------

Eclipse Public License - v 2.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE
PUBLIC LICENSE (“AGREEMENT”). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION
OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.
1. DEFINITIONS

“Contribution” means:

    a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
    Distributed under this Agreement, and b) in the case of each
    subsequent Contributor: i) changes to the Program, and ii)
    additions to the Program; where such changes and/or additions to
    the Program originate from and are Distributed by that particular
    Contributor. A Contribution “originates” from a Contributor if it
    was added to the Program by such Contributor itself or anyone
    acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include
    changes or additions to the Program that are not Modified Works.

“Contributor” means any person or entity that Distributes the
 Program.

“Licensed Patents” mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor
 which are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its
 Contribution alone or when combined with the Program.

“Program” means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with this
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 Agreement.

“Recipient” means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement
 or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

“Derivative Works” shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or
 other form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for
 which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other
 modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of
 authorship.

“Modified Works” shall mean any work in Source Code or other form that
 results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
 contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any new
 file in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program.
 Modified Works shall not include works that contain only
 declarations, interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of
 the Program solely in each case in order to link to, bind by name,
 or subclass the Program or Modified Works thereof.

“Distribute” means the acts of a) distributing or b) making available
 in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

“Source Code” means the form of a Program preferred for making
 modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
 documentation source, and configuration files.

“Secondary License” means either the GNU General Public License,
 Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
 exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
 Contributor. 2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

    a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
    grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free
    copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
    publicly display, publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the
    Contribution of such Contributor, if any, and such Derivative
    Works. b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each
    Contributor hereby grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide,
    royalty-free patent license under Licensed Patents to make, use,
    sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise transfer the
    Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in Source Code or other
    form. This patent license shall apply to the combination of the
    Contribution and the Program if, at the time the Contribution is
    added by the Contributor, such addition of the Contribution
    causes such combination to be covered by the Licensed Patents.
    The patent license shall not apply to any other combinations
    which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed
    hereunder. c) Recipient understands that although each
    Contributor grants the licenses to its Contributions set forth
    herein, no assurances are provided by any Contributor that the
    Program does not infringe the patent or other intellectual
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    property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims
    any liability to Recipient for claims brought by any other entity
    based on infringement of intellectual property rights or
    otherwise. As a condition to exercising the rights and licenses
    granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes sole
    responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights
    needed, if any. For example, if a third party patent license is
    required to allow Recipient to Distribute the Program, it is
    Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license before
    distributing the Program. d) Each Contributor represents that to
    its knowledge it has sufficient copyright rights in its
    Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright license set forth in
    this Agreement. e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary
    License, no Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient
    (other than those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of
    such Recipient's receipt of the Program under the terms of a
    Secondary License (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

3. REQUIREMENTS

3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

    a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
    accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
    the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
    is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
    obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium
    customarily used for software exchange; and b) the Contributor
    may Distribute the Program under a license different than this
    Agreement, provided that such license: i) effectively disclaims
    on behalf of all other Contributors all warranties and
    conditions, express and implied, including warranties or
    conditions of title and non-infringement, and implied warranties
    or conditions of merchantability and fitness for a particular
    purpose; ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other
    Contributors all liability for damages, including direct,
    indirect, special, incidental and consequential damages, such as
    lost profits; iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the
    recipients' rights in the Source Code under section 3.2; and iv)
    requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any party
    to be under a license that satisfies the requirements of this
    section 3.

3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

    a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
    Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
    files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the
    initial Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice
    described in Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be
    made available under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and b)
    a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the
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    Program.

3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or
limitations of liability (‘notices’) contained within the Program
from any copy of the Program which they Distribute, provided that
Contributors may add their own appropriate notices. 4. COMMERCIAL
DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain
responsibilities with respect to end users, business partners and the
like. While this license is intended to facilitate the commercial use
of the Program, the Contributor who includes the Program in a
commercial product offering should do so in a manner which does not
create potential liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a
Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering,
such Contributor (“Commercial Contributor”) hereby agrees to defend
and indemnify every other Contributor (“Indemnified Contributor”)
against any losses, damages and costs (collectively “Losses”) arising
from claims, lawsuits and other legal actions brought by a third
party against the Indemnified Contributor to the extent caused by the
acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor in connection with
its distribution of the Program in a commercial product offering. The
obligations in this section do not apply to any claims or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement.
In order to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly
notify the Commercial Contributor in writing of such claim, and b)
allow the Commercial Contributor to control, and cooperate with the
Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any related settlement
negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may participate in any such
claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's
responsibility alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor
would have to defend claims against the other Contributors related to
those performance claims and warranties, and if a court requires any
other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages. 5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN “AS IS”
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS
OR IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR
CONDITIONS OF TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for
determining the appropriateness of using and distributing the Program
and assumes all risks associated with its exercise of rights under
this Agreement, including but not limited to the risks and costs of
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program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of
data, programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of
operations. 6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT
LIMITATION LOST PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED
HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. 7.
GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of
the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and
enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that
the Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other
software or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such
Recipient's rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of
the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any
licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue
and survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement,
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse
Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation
may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a
suitable separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be
given a distinguishing version number. The Program
(including Contributions) may always be Distributed subject to the
version of the Agreement under which it was received. In addition,
after a new version of the Agreement is published, Contributor may
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elect to Distribute the Program (including its Contributions) under
the new version.

Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient
receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly
granted under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement
is intended to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor
or Recipient. No third-party beneficiary rights are created under
this Agreement. Exhibit A – Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

“This Source Code may also be made available under the following
 Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set
 forth in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied:
 {name license(s), version(s), and exceptions or additional
 permissions here}.”

    Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this Exhibit
    A is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary
    Licenses.

    If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a
    particular file, then You may include the notice in a location
    (such as a LICENSE file in a relevant directory) where a
    recipient would be likely to look for such a notice.

    You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception 
--------

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
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using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
(at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
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GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along
with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1 
-----------------

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                     Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

          Preamble
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  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.
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  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
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  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.
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    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.
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  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
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link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
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which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
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conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
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the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

          NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0 
----------------

                   GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <https://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

  This version of the GNU Lesser General Public License incorporates
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the terms and conditions of version 3 of the GNU General Public
License, supplemented by the additional permissions listed below.

  0. Additional Definitions.

  As used herein, "this License" refers to version 3 of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, and the "GNU GPL" refers to version 3 of the 
GNU
General Public License.

  "The Library" refers to a covered work governed by this License,
other than an Application or a Combined Work as defined below.

  An "Application" is any work that makes use of an interface provided
by the Library, but which is not otherwise based on the Library.
Defining a subclass of a class defined by the Library is deemed a mode
of using an interface provided by the Library.

  A "Combined Work" is a work produced by combining or linking an
Application with the Library.  The particular version of the Library
with which the Combined Work was made is also called the "Linked
Version".

  The "Minimal Corresponding Source" for a Combined Work means the
Corresponding Source for the Combined Work, excluding any source code
for portions of the Combined Work that, considered in isolation, are
based on the Application, and not on the Linked Version.

  The "Corresponding Application Code" for a Combined Work means the
object code and/or source code for the Application, including any data
and utility programs needed for reproducing the Combined Work from the
Application, but excluding the System Libraries of the Combined Work.

  1. Exception to Section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  You may convey a covered work under sections 3 and 4 of this License
without being bound by section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  2. Conveying Modified Versions.

  If you modify a copy of the Library, and, in your modifications, a
facility refers to a function or data to be supplied by an Application
that uses the facility (other than as an argument passed when the
facility is invoked), then you may convey a copy of the modified
version:

   a) under this License, provided that you make a good faith effort to
   ensure that, in the event an Application does not supply the
   function or data, the facility still operates, and performs
   whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful, or

   b) under the GNU GPL, with none of the additional permissions of
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   this License applicable to that copy.

  3. Object Code Incorporating Material from Library Header Files.

  The object code form of an Application may incorporate material from
a header file that is part of the Library.  You may convey such object
code under terms of your choice, provided that, if the incorporated
material is not limited to numerical parameters, data structure
layouts and accessors, or small macros, inline functions and templates
(ten or fewer lines in length), you do both of the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the object code that the
   Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the object code with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

  4. Combined Works.

  You may convey a Combined Work under terms of your choice that,
taken together, effectively do not restrict modification of the
portions of the Library contained in the Combined Work and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications, if you also do each of
the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the Combined Work that
   the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the Combined Work with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

   c) For a Combined Work that displays copyright notices during
   execution, include the copyright notice for the Library among
   these notices, as well as a reference directing the user to the
   copies of the GNU GPL and this license document.

   d) Do one of the following:

       0) Convey the Minimal Corresponding Source under the terms of 
this
       License, and the Corresponding Application Code in a form
       suitable for, and under terms that permit, the user to
       recombine or relink the Application with a modified version of
       the Linked Version to produce a modified Combined Work, in the
       manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL for conveying
       Corresponding Source.

       1) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the

1746



       Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (a) uses at run time
       a copy of the Library already present on the user's computer
       system, and (b) will operate properly with a modified version
       of the Library that is interface-compatible with the Linked
       Version.

   e) Provide Installation Information, but only if you would otherwise
   be required to provide such information under section 6 of the
   GNU GPL, and only to the extent that such information is
   necessary to install and execute a modified version of the
   Combined Work produced by recombining or relinking the
   Application with a modified version of the Linked Version. (If
   you use option 4d0, the Installation Information must accompany
   the Minimal Corresponding Source and Corresponding Application
   Code. If you use option 4d1, you must provide the Installation
   Information in the manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL
   for conveying Corresponding Source.)

  5. Combined Libraries.

  You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side by side in a single library together with other library
facilities that are not Applications and are not covered by this
License, and convey such a combined library under terms of your
choice, if you do both of the following:

   a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based
   on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities,
   conveyed under the terms of this License.

   b) Give prominent notice with the combined library that part of it
   is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the
   accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  6. Revised Versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions
of the GNU Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the
Library as you received it specifies that a certain numbered version
of the GNU Lesser General Public License "or any later version"
applies to it, you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that published version or of any later version
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library as you
received it does not specify a version number of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, you may choose any version of the GNU Lesser
General Public License ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Library as you received it specifies that a proxy can decide
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whether future versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License shall
apply, that proxy's public statement of acceptance of any version is
permanent authorization for you to choose that version for the
Library.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

================================ Notices 
===============================

commons-codec

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
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The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-io

Apache Commons IO
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-lang3

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2018 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jackson-annotations
jackson-core
jackson-databind
jackson-jaxrs-base
jackson-datatype-jsr310
jackson-datatype-jdk8
jackson-module-jaxb-annotations

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
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It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

Jackson can be used for any purpose, but to (re)distribute it,  
distributors
(such as libraries and frameworks that use Jackson) will need to
choose which License they want to apply to distribution, and to use 
appropriate
jars that enclose license documentation.
No work needed beyond choosing the appropriate jar(s).

Currently two Open Source licenses are available for use:

* Apache License 2.0 (AL 2.0)
* Lesser/Library General Public License (LGPL 2.1)

These licenses have proven adequate to cover all current use cases.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jakarta.ws.rs-api

# Notices for Jakarta RESTful Web Services

This content is produced and maintained by the **Jakarta RESTful Web 
Services**
project.

* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jaxrs

## Trademarks
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**Jakarta RESTful Web Services** is a trademark of the Eclipse 
Foundation.

## Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For
more information regarding authorship of content, please consult the 
listed
source code repository logs.

## Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms
of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be made
available under the following Secondary Licenses when the conditions 
for such
availability set forth in the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 are 
satisfied: GNU
General Public License, version 2 with the GNU Classpath Exception 
which is
available at https://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
exception-2.0

## Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jaxrs-api

## Third-party Content

This project leverages the following third party content.

javaee-api (7.0)

* License: Apache-2.0 AND W3C

JUnit (4.11)

* License: Common Public License 1.0

Mockito (2.16.0)

* Project: http://site.mockito.org
* Source: https://github.com/mockito/mockito/releases/tag/v2.16.0
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## Cryptography

Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
currently
may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, and/or re-
export to
another country, of encryption software. BEFORE using any encryption 
software,
please check the country's laws, regulations and policies concerning 
the import,
possession, or use, and re-export of encryption software, to see if 
this is
permitted.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jersey-client
jersey-hk2
jersey-media-json-jackson

# Notice for Jersey
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jersey project.

*  Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

## Trademarks
Eclipse Jersey is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

## Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For
more information regarding authorship of content, please consult the 
listed
source code repository logs.

## Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms
of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be made
available under the following Secondary Licenses when the conditions 
for such
availability set forth in the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 are 
satisfied: GNU
General Public License, version 2 with the GNU Classpath Exception 
which is
available at https://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
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exception-2.0

## Source Code
The project maintains the following source code repositories:

* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

## Third-party Content

Angular JS, v1.6.6
* License MIT (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-license.php)
* Project: http://angularjs.org
* Coyright: (c) 2010-2017 Google, Inc.

aopalliance Version 1
* License: all the source code provided by AOP Alliance is Public 
Domain.
* Project: http://aopalliance.sourceforge.net
* Copyright: Material in the public domain is not protected by 
copyright

Bean Validation API 2.0.2
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://beanvalidation.org/1.1/
* Copyright: 2009, Red Hat, Inc. and/or its affiliates, and individual 
contributors
* by the @authors tag.

Hibernate Validator CDI, 6.1.2.Final
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: https://beanvalidation.org/
* Repackaged in 
org.glassfish.jersey.server.validation.internal.hibernate

Bootstrap v3.3.7
* License: MIT license (https://github.com/twbs/bootstrap/blob/master/
LICENSE)
* Project: http://getbootstrap.com
* Copyright: 2011-2016 Twitter, Inc

Google Guava Version 18.0
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (C) 2009 The Guava Authors

javax.inject Version: 1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (C) 2009 The JSR-330 Expert Group

Javassist Version 3.25.0-GA
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://www.javassist.org/
* Copyright (C) 1999- Shigeru Chiba. All Rights Reserved.
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Jackson JAX-RS Providers Version 2.10.1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Copyright: (c) 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC. All rights reserved unless 
otherwise indicated.

jQuery v1.12.4
* License: jquery.org/license
* Project: jquery.org
* Copyright: (c) jQuery Foundation

jQuery Barcode plugin 0.3
* License: MIT & GPL (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php &
http://www.gnu.org/licenses/gpl.html)
* Project:  http://www.pasella.it/projects/jQuery/barcode
* Copyright: (c) 2009 Antonello Pasella antonello.pasella@gmail.com

JSR-166 Extension - JEP 266
* License: CC0
* No copyright
* Written by Doug Lea with assistance from members of JCP JSR-166 
Expert Group and
released to the public domain, as explained at http://
creativecommons.org/publicdomain/zero/1.0/

KineticJS, v4.7.1
* License: MIT license (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php)
* Project: http://www.kineticjs.com, https://github.com/ericdrowell/
KineticJS
* Copyright: Eric Rowell

org.objectweb.asm Version 8.0
* License: Modified BSD (https://asm.ow2.io/license.html)
* Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom. All rights reserved.

org.osgi.core version 6.0.0
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) OSGi Alliance (2005, 2008). All Rights Reserved.

org.glassfish.jersey.server.internal.monitoring.core
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) 2015-2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Copyright 2010-2013 Coda Hale and Yammer, Inc.

W3.org documents
* License: W3C License
* Copyright: Copyright (c) 1994-2001 World Wide Web Consortium, 
(Massachusetts
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Institute of Technology, Institut National de Recherche en 
Informatique et en
Automatique, Keio University). All Rights Reserved.
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

========================= Fourth Party Notices 
=========================

com.nimbusds:nimbus-jose-jwt

Nimbus JOSE + JWT

Copyright 2012 - 2020, Connect2id Ltd.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-logging

Apache Commons Logging
Copyright 2003-2016 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jakarta.validation-api

Notices for Eclipse Jakarta Bean Validation

This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jakarta Bean 
Validation project.

Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.bean-
validation

- Trademarks

Jakarta Bean Validation is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

- Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers.
For more information regarding authorship of content, please consult 
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the listed
source code repository logs.

- Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms of
the Apache License, Version 2.0 which is available at
https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.

SPDX-License-Identifier: Apache-2.0

- Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

The specification repository
The API repository
The TCK repository

- Third-party Content

This project leverages the following third party content.

Test dependencies:

    TestNG - Apache License 2.0
    JCommander - Apache License 2.0
    SnakeYAML - Apache License 2.0

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

perl-JSON 4.10

Copyright 2005-2013 by Makamaka Hannyaharamitu

This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify 
it under the same terms as Perl itself.

Perl Licensing

    Perl5 is Copyright (C) 1993-2005, by Larry Wall and others.

    It is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it 
under the terms of either:

    a) the GNU General Public License as published by the Free 
Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option) any later 
version, or
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GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
             Version 1, February 1989

 Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307, USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                Preamble

  The license agreements of most software companies try to keep users
at the mercy of those companies.  By contrast, our General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  The
General Public License applies to the Free Software Foundation's
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it.
You can use it for your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Specifically, the General Public License is designed to make
sure that you have the freedom to give away or sell copies of free
software, that you receive source code or can get it if you want it,
that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free
programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of a such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must tell them their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.
\u000C
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            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any program or other work which
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be
distributed under the terms of this General Public License.  The
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based
on the Program" means either the Program or any work containing the
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications.  
Each
licensee is addressed as "you".

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously 
and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and
disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this
General Public License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any
other recipients of the Program a copy of this General Public License
along with the Program.  You may charge a fee for the physical act of
transferring a copy.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion 
of
it, and copy and distribute such modifications under the terms of 
Paragraph
1 above, provided that you also do the following:

    a) cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that
    you changed the files and the date of any change; and

    b) cause the whole of any work that you distribute or publish, that
    in whole or in part contains the Program or any part thereof, 
either
    with or without modifications, to be licensed at no charge to all
    third parties under the terms of this General Public License 
(except
    that you may choose to grant warranty protection to some or all
    third parties, at your option).

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when
    run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive 
use
    in the simplest and most usual way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this General
    Public License.
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    d) You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a
    copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in
    exchange for a fee.

Mere aggregation of another independent work with the Program (or its
derivative) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not 
bring
the other work under the scope of these terms.
\u000C
  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a portion or 
derivative of
it, under Paragraph 2) in object code or executable form under the 
terms of
Paragraphs 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,

    b) accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party free (except for a nominal charge
    for the cost of distribution) a complete machine-readable copy of 
the
    corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,

    c) accompany it with the information you received as to where the
    corresponding source code may be obtained.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form alone.)

Source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making
modifications to it.  For an executable file, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains; but, as a special
exception, it need not include source code for modules which are 
standard
libraries that accompany the operating system on which the executable
file runs, or for standard header files or definitions files that
accompany that operating system.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or transfer the
Program except as expressly provided under this General Public License.
Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or 
transfer
the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights to 
use
the Program under this License.  However, parties who have received
copies, or rights to use copies, from you under this General Public
License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties
remain in full compliance.
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  5. By copying, distributing or modifying the Program (or any work 
based
on the Program) you indicate your acceptance of this license to do so,
and all its terms and conditions.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original
licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these
terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further restrictions on 
the
recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
\u000C
  7. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of the license which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
the license, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  8. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  9. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
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EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  10. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
\u000C
    Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to humanity, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest 
to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 19yy  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option)
    any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
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    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation,
    Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307, USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19xx name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show
c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your
program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  program `Gnomovision' (a program to direct compilers to make passes
  at assemblers) written by James Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!

    b) the "Artistic License".

The "Artistic License"

                Preamble

The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a
Package may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some
semblance of artistic control over the development of the package,
while giving the users of the package the right to use and distribute
the Package in a more-or-less customary fashion, plus the right to make
reasonable modifications.
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Definitions:

    "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the
    Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files
    created through textual modification.

    "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been
    modified, or has been modified in accordance with the wishes
    of the Copyright Holder as specified below.

    "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or
    copyrights for the package.

    "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing
    this Package.

    "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the
    basis of media cost, duplication charges, time of people involved,
    and so on.  (You will not be required to justify it to the
    Copyright Holder, but only to the computing community at large
    as a market that must bear the fee.)

    "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item
    itself, though there may be fees involved in handling the item.
    It also means that recipients of the item may redistribute it
    under the same conditions they received it.

1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that you
duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.

2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other modifications
derived from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder.  A Package
modified in such a way shall still be considered the Standard Version.

3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided
that you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how and
when you changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of 
the
following:

    a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make 
them
    Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to Usenet 
or
    an equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major 
archive
    site such as uunet.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder to 
include
    your modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.
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    b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or 
organization.

    c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not conflict
    with standard executables, which must also be provided, and provide
    a separate manual page for each non-standard executable that 
clearly
    documents how it differs from the Standard Version.

    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or
executable form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:

    a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library 
files,
    together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) on 
where
    to get the Standard Version.

    b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of
    the Package with your modifications.

    c) give non-standard executables non-standard names, and clearly
    document the differences in manual pages (or equivalent), together
    with instructions on where to get the Standard Version.

    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of this
Package.  You may charge any fee you choose for support of this
Package.  You may not charge a fee for this Package itself.  However,
you may distribute this Package in aggregate with other (possibly
commercial) programs as part of a larger (possibly commercial) software
distribution provided that you do not advertise this Package as a
product of your own.  You may embed this Package's interpreter within
an executable of yours (by linking); this shall be construed as a mere
form of aggregation, provided that the complete Standard Version of the
interpreter is so embedded.

6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as
output from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall
under the copyright of this Package, but belong to whoever generated
them, and may be sold commercially, and may be aggregated with this
Package.  If such scripts or library files are aggregated with this
Package via the so-called "undump" or "unexec" methods of producing a
binary executable image, then distribution of such an image shall
neither be construed as a distribution of this Package nor shall it
fall under the restrictions of Paragraphs 3 and 4, provided that you do
not represent such an executable image as a Standard Version of this
Package.
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7. C subroutines (or comparably compiled subroutines in other
languages) supplied by you and linked into this Package in order to
emulate subroutines and variables of the language defined by this
Package shall not be considered part of this Package, but are the
equivalent of input as in Paragraph 6, provided these subroutines do
not change the language in any way that would cause it to fail the
regression tests for the language.

8. Aggregation of this Package with a commercial distribution is always
permitted provided that the use of this Package is embedded; that is,
when no overt attempt is made to make this Package's interfaces visible
to the end user of the commercial distribution.  Such use shall not be
construed as a distribution of this Package.

9. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

10. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

                The End

        For those of you that choose to use the GNU General Public 
License, my interpretation of the GNU General Public License is that 
no Perl script falls under the terms of the GPL unless you explicitly 
put said script under the terms of the GPL yourself.

        Furthermore, any object code linked with perl does not 
automatically fall under the terms of the GPL, provided such object 
code only adds definitions of subroutines and variables, and does not 
otherwise impair the resulting interpreter from executing any standard 
Perl script. I consider linking in C subroutines in this manner to be 
the moral equivalent of defining subroutines in the Perl language 
itself. You may sell such an object file as proprietary provided that 
you provide or offer to provide the Perl source, as specified by the 
GNU General Public License. (This is merely an alternate way of 
specifying input to the program.) You may also sell a binary produced 
by the dumping of a running Perl script that belongs to you, provided 
that you provide or offer to provide the Perl source as specified by 
the GPL. (The fact that a Perl interpreter and your code are in the 
same binary file is, in this case, a form of mere aggregation.)

        This is my interpretation of the GPL. If you still have 
concerns or difficulties understanding my intent, feel free to contact 
me. Of course, the Artistic License spells all this out for your 
protection, so you may prefer to use that.
        -- Larry Wall
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nginx 1.22.1

------------------------------- Top-level license 
--------------------------
/* 
 * Copyright (C) 2002-2019 Igor Sysoev
 * Copyright (C) 2011-2019 Nginx, Inc.
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the 
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND 
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE 
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY 
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 */

.

.

.
------------------------------- Copyright notices 
--------------------------
.
.

1766



.
---------------------------- Fourth-party information 
----------------------

OpenSSL 
.

  LICENSE ISSUES
  ===========

  The OpenSSL toolkit stays under a double license, i.e. both the 
conditions of
  the OpenSSL License and the original SSLeay license apply to the 
toolkit.
  See below for the actual license texts.

  OpenSSL License
  ---------------

/* =================================================================
 * Copyright (c) 1998-2019 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
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 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * =================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 */

 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------

/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.
 *
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long 
as
 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
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 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the 
library
 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 *
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
 */
.
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.
== Copyright Notices
.
.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

PCRE LICENCE
------------

PCRE is a library of functions to support regular expressions whose 
syntax
and semantics are as close as possible to those of the Perl 5 language.

Release 8 of PCRE is distributed under the terms of the "BSD" licence, 
as
specified below. The documentation for PCRE, supplied in the "doc"
directory, is distributed under the same terms as the software itself. 
The data
in the testdata directory is not copyrighted and is in the public 
domain.

The basic library functions are written in C and are freestanding. Also
included in the distribution is a set of C++ wrapper functions, and a
just-in-time compiler that can be used to optimize pattern matching. 
These
are both optional features that can be omitted when the library is 
built.

THE BASIC LIBRARY FUNCTIONS
---------------------------

Written by:       Philip Hazel
Email local part: ph10
Email domain:     cam.ac.uk

University of Cambridge Computing Service,
Cambridge, England.

Copyright (c) 1997-2020 University of Cambridge
All rights reserved.

PCRE JUST-IN-TIME COMPILATION SUPPORT
-------------------------------------

Written by:       Zoltan Herczeg
Email local part: hzmester
Email domain:     freemail.hu

Copyright(c) 2010-2020 Zoltan Herczeg
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All rights reserved.

STACK-LESS JUST-IN-TIME COMPILER
--------------------------------

Written by:       Zoltan Herczeg
Email local part: hzmester
Email domain:     freemail.hu

Copyright(c) 2009-2020 Zoltan Herczeg
All rights reserved.

THE C++ WRAPPER FUNCTIONS
-------------------------

Contributed by:   Google Inc.

Copyright (c) 2007-2012, Google Inc.
All rights reserved.

THE "BSD" LICENCE
-----------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
      this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
      documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

    * Neither the name of the University of Cambridge nor the name of 
Google
      Inc. nor the names of their contributors may be used to endorse 
or
      promote products derived from this software without specific 
prior
      written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
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IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
.
.
== Copyright Notices
.
.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
zlib license
.
/* zlib.h -- interface of the 'zlib' general purpose compression 
library
  version 1.2.11, January 15th, 2017

  Copyright (C) 1995-2017 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler

  This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied
  warranty.  In no event will the authors be held liable for any 
damages
  arising from the use of this software.

  Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose,
  including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute 
it
  freely, subject to the following restrictions:

  1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must 
not
     claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this 
software
     in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation 
would be
     appreciated but is not required.
  2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must 
not be
     misrepresented as being the original software.
  3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
distribution.

  Jean-loup Gailly        Mark Adler
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  jloup@gzip.org          madler@alumni.caltech.edu

*/
.
.
== Copyright Notices
.
.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

FasterXML, LLC jackson-core 2.14.1

Copyright © 2008–2022 FasterXML. All rights reserved.

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.
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      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
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      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
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      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
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      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
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reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Codehaus - Jettison 1.5.3

=== Public License Template ===

------------------------------ Top-Level License 
-------------------------------
SPDX:Apache-2.0

---------------------------------- Copyright 
-----------------------------------
Copyright (c) 2002 JSON.org
Copyright 2006 Envoi Solutions LLC
== SPDX:Apache-2.0

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
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TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions. 

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and
distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the
copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with
that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) 
the
power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such
entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty 
percent
(50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership 
of such
entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising
permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications,
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and
configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or
translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled 
object
code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form,
made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice 
that is
included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the 
Appendix
below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that
is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial 
revisions,
annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a 
whole, an
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original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, 
Derivative
Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely 
link (or
bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works 
thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original
version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or
Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor 
for
inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or 
Legal
Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the 
purposes
of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, 
or
written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, 
including
but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source 
code
control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on 
behalf
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated
in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf
of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently
incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form. 

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
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in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed. 

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions: 

(a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works 
a copy
of this License; and

(b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that
You changed the files; and

(c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that 
You
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the
Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain 
to any
part of the Derivative Works; and

(d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its 
distribution,
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of
the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding 
those
notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at 
least
one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as 
part of
the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if 
provided
along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the
Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally 
appear.
The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only 
and do not
modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within 
Derivative
Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE 
text from
the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be
construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
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provide
additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or
distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works 
as a
whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work 
otherwise
complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions. 

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file. 

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License. 

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages. 

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
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against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability. 

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following 
boilerplate
notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your 
own
identifying information. (Don't include the brackets!) The text should 
be
enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also
recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be 
included on
the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier 
identification
within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.

See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

limitations under the License.

=== ATTRIBUTION-HELPER-GENERATED:
=== Attribution helper version: {Major:0 Minor:11 
GitVersion:0.10.0-101-gba8a4415 
GitCommit:ba8a44154a6b28664c0a2d4a8255b8311edba818 GitTreeState:clean 
BuildDate:2022-12-05T17:36:53Z GoVersion:go1.19.3 Compiler:gc 
Platform:darwin/amd64}
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Apache Tomcat 9.0.73

Apache Tomcat
Copyright 1999-2023 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

This software contains code derived from netty-native
developed by the Netty project
(https://netty.io, https://github.com/netty/netty-tcnative/)
and from finagle-native developed at Twitter
(https://github.com/twitter/finagle).

This software contains code derived from jgroups-kubernetes
developed by the JGroups project (http://www.jgroups.org/).

Java compilation software for JSP pages is provided by the Eclipse
JDT Core Batch Compiler component, which is open source software.
The original software and related information is available at
https://www.eclipse.org/jdt/core/.

org.apache.tomcat.util.json.JSONParser.jj is a public domain javacc 
grammar
for JSON written by Robert Fischer.
https://github.com/RobertFischer/json-parser

For portions of the Tomcat JNI OpenSSL API and the OpenSSL JSSE 
integration
The org.apache.tomcat.jni and the org.apache.tomcat.net.openssl 
packages
are derivative work originating from the Netty project and the finagle-
native
project developed at Twitter
* Copyright 2014 The Netty Project
* Copyright 2014 Twitter

For portions of the Tomcat cloud support
The org.apache.catalina.tribes.membership.cloud package contains 
derivative
work originating from the jgroups project.
https://github.com/jgroups-extras/jgroups-kubernetes
Copyright 2002-2018 Red Hat Inc.

-------------------------------

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
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                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
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      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
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      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
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      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
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   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

APACHE TOMCAT SUBCOMPONENTS:

Apache Tomcat includes a number of subcomponents with separate 
copyright notices
and license terms. Your use of these subcomponents is subject to the 
terms and
conditions of the following licenses.
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For the Eclipse JDT Core Batch Compiler (ecj-x.x.x.jar) component:

Eclipse Public License - v 1.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC
LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
PROGRAM
CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and 
documentation
distributed under this Agreement, and

b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:

i) changes to the Program, and

ii) additions to the Program;

where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from and 
are
distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a
Contributor if it was added to the Program by such Contributor itself 
or anyone
acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include 
additions to
the Program which: (i) are separate modules of software distributed in
conjunction with the Program under their own license agreement, and 
(ii) are not
derivative works of the Program.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are
necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone or 
when
combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement,
including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS
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a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright license to
reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, and such
derivative works, in source code and object code form.

b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license 
under Licensed
Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise 
transfer the
Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in source code and object 
code form.
This patent license shall apply to the combination of the Contribution 
and the
Program if, at the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, 
such
addition of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by 
the
Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other 
combinations
which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed 
hereunder.

c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses to
its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are provided by any
Contributor that the Program does not infringe the patent or other 
intellectual
property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims any 
liability to
Recipient for claims brought by any other entity based on infringement 
of
intellectual property rights or otherwise. As a condition to 
exercising the
rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes 
sole
responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights 
needed, if any.
For example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to
distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire 
that license
before distributing the Program.

d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has sufficient 
copyright
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rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright license set 
forth in
this Agreement.

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under its
own license agreement, provided that:

a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; and

b) its license agreement:

i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all warranties 
and
conditions, express and implied, including warranties or conditions of 
title and
non-infringement, and implied warranties or conditions of 
merchantability and
fitness for a particular purpose;

ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all liability 
for
damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential
damages, such as lost profits;

iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement are 
offered by
that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and

iv) states that source code for the Program is available from such 
Contributor,
and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable manner on or 
through a
medium customarily used for software exchange.

When the Program is made available in source code form:

a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and

b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program.

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the
Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if
any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent Recipients to 
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identify the
originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with
respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this 
license is
intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program, the 
Contributor who
includes the Program in a commercial product offering should do so in 
a manner
which does not create potential liability for other Contributors. 
Therefore, if
a Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such
Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and 
indemnify
every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any 
losses, damages
and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits and 
other legal
actions brought by a third party against the Indemnified Contributor 
to the
extent caused by the acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor 
in
connection with its distribution of the Program in a commercial product
offering. The obligations in this section do not apply to any claims 
or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order
to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly notify the 
Commercial
Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial 
Contributor
to control, and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the 
defense and
any related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product
offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that
Commercial Contributor then makes performance claims, or offers 
warranties
related to Product X, those performance claims and warranties are such
Commercial Contributor's responsibility alone. Under this section, the
Commercial Contributor would have to defend claims against the other
Contributors related to those performance claims and warranties, and 
if a court

1793



requires any other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the 
Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN
"AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE,
NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
Each
Recipient is solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using and
distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise of
rights under this Agreement , including but not limited to the risks 
and costs
of program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss 
of data,
programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of 
operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY
CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY
OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY 
RIGHTS
GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable
law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the 
remainder of the
terms of this Agreement, and without further action by the parties 
hereto, such
provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make 
such
provision valid and enforceable.
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If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity 
(including a
cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Program 
itself
(excluding combinations of the Program with other software or hardware)
infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such Recipient's rights 
granted under
Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to
comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this Agreement 
and does
not cure such failure in a reasonable period of time after becoming 
aware of
such noncompliance. If all Recipient's rights under this Agreement 
terminate,
Recipient agrees to cease use and distribution of the Program as soon 
as
reasonably practicable. However, Recipient's obligations under this 
Agreement
and any licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall 
continue and
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in
order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and may only 
be
modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward reserves the 
right to
publish new versions (including revisions) of this Agreement from time 
to time.
No one other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this 
Agreement.
The Eclipse Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse 
Foundation
may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a 
suitable
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a
distinguishing version number. The Program (including Contributions) 
may always
be distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it 
was
received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
Contributor may elect to distribute the Program (including its 
Contributions)
under the new version. Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 
2(b)
above, Recipient receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual 
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property of
any Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by 
implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted 
under
this Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and the
intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No party 
to this
Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement more than one 
year
after the cause of action arose. Each party waives its rights to a 
jury trial in
any resulting litigation.

The Apache Software Foundation Commons Lang
5317ec6

NOTICE:
Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2023 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
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      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
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      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
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          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
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      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
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      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and 
limitations under the License.

Kenneth Reitz requests 2.28.2

----------------------------------
Top level component: requests
----------------------------------
Top level copyright: Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
----------------------------------
Top level license: Apache 2.0
----------------------------------
                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
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common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
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      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
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      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
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   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.
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      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

==========================DEPENDENCIES=================================
======
== NAME OF DEPENDENCY #1: urllib3
== License Type: MIT
== Copyright Notices:  Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and 
contributors (see CONTRIBUTORS.txt)
https://git.navylinux.org/installer/doc/-/blob/master/python3-urllib3/
CONTRIBUTORS.txt
========================LICENSE========================================
=====
MIT License

Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and contributors (see 
CONTRIBUTORS.txt)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 

1806



included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
== NAME OF DEPENDENCY #2: certifi
== License Type: Mozilla
== Copyright Notices: Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
========================LICENSE========================================
=====
Mozilla Public License
Version 2.0
1. Definitions
1.1. “Contributor”
means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to the 
creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. “Contributor Version”
means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used by 
a Contributor and that particular Contributor’s Contribution.

1.3. “Contribution”
means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. “Covered Software”
means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has attached 
the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code Form, 
and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including 
portions thereof.

1.5. “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”
means

that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described in 
Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of 
version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the terms of 
a Secondary License.
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1.6. “Executable Form”
means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. “Larger Work”
means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in a 
separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. “License”
means this document.

1.9. “Licensable”
means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, 
whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all 
of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. “Modifications”
means any of the following:

any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to, 
deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered Software; or

any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered Software.

1.11. “Patent Claims” of a Contributor
means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method, 
process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such 
Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the License, 
by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, import, 
or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor Version.

1.12. “Secondary License”
means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU 
Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General 
Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.

1.13. “Source Code Form”
means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. “You” (or “Your”)
means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this 
License. For legal entities, “You” includes any entity that controls, 
is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of 
this definition, “control” means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to 
cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the 
outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
2.1. Grants
Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-
exclusive license:
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under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) 
Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available, 
modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its 
Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or 
as part of a Larger Work; and

under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer for 
sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its 
Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date
The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution 
become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope
The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted 
under this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this 
License. Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a Contributor:

for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software; or

for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party’s 
modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its 
Contributions with other software (except as part of its Contributor 
Version); or

under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of 
its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks, or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to 
comply with the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses
No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to 
distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this 
License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License 
(if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation
Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its 
Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights 
to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use
This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under 
applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other 
equivalents.
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2.7. Conditions
Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted 
in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
3.1. Distribution of Source Form
All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including 
any Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be 
under the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of 
this License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may 
not attempt to alter or restrict the recipients’ rights in the Source 
Code Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form
If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code Form, 
as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of the 
Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code Form by 
reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than the cost 
of distribution to the recipient; and

You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this 
License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the 
license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter the 
recipients’ rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work
You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your 
choice, provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination 
of Covered Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary 
Licenses, and the Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary 
Licenses, this License permits You to additionally distribute such 
Covered Software under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that 
the recipient of the Larger Work may, at their option, further 
distribute the Covered Software under the terms of either this License 
or such Secondary License(s).

3.4. Notices
You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices 
(including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, 
or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of 
the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to 
the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms
You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, 
indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of 
Covered Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and 
not on behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear 
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that any such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every 
Contributor for any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result 
of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may 
include additional disclaimers of warranty and limitations of 
liability specific to any jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this 
License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to 
statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with 
the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) 
describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description 
must be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the 
Covered Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited 
by statute or regulation, such description must be sufficiently 
detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination
5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if 
You become compliant, then the rights granted under this License from 
a particular Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and 
until such Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, 
and (b) on an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You 
of the non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after 
You have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a 
particular Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such 
Contributor notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable 
means, this is the first time You have received notice of non-
compliance with this License from such Contributor, and You become 
compliant prior to 30 days after Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions, 
counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version 
directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted 
to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under 
Section 2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all 
end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) 
which have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this 
License prior to termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty
Covered Software is provided under this License on an “as is” basis, 
without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, 
including, without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is 
free of defects, merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-
infringing. The entire risk as to the quality and performance of the 
Covered Software is with You. Should any Covered Software prove 
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defective in any respect, You (not any Contributor) assume the cost of 
any necessary servicing, repair, or correction. This disclaimer of 
warranty constitutes an essential part of this License. No use of any 
Covered Software is authorized under this License except under this 
disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability
Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, 
or anyone who distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be 
liable to You for any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character including, without limitation, 
damages for lost profits, loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses, even if such party shall have been informed of the possibility 
of such damages. This limitation of liability shall not apply to 
liability for death or personal injury resulting from such party’s 
negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. 
Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of 
incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and limitation 
may not apply to You.

8. Litigation
Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal 
place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of 
that jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law 
provisions. Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party’s ability to 
bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject 
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be 
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent 
necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides 
that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter 
shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
10.1. New Versions
Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section 10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or publish new versions of this License. Each version will be 
given a distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions
You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version 
of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software, or under the terms of any subsequent version published by 
the license steward.

10.3. Modified Versions
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If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to 
create a new license for such software, you may create and use a 
modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove 
any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that 
such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With 
Secondary Licenses
If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With 
Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the 
notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public 
License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this 
file, You can obtain one at https://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE 
file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to 
look for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses” Notice
This Source Code Form is “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”, as 
defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
== NAME OF DEPENDENCY #3: idna
== License Type: BSD-3-clause
== Copyright Notices: Copyright (c) 2013-2022, Kim Davies and 
contributors. All rights reserved.
========================LICENSE========================================
=====
Copyright (c) 2014 TrueServer B.V.
Copyright 2014-2017 Horde LLC.  All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

 - Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

 - Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
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A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE HORDE 
PROJECT
OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
== NAME OF DEPENDENCY #4: charset-normalizer
== License Type: MIT
== Copyright Notices: Copyright (c) 2019 TAHRI Ahmed R.
========================LICENSE========================================
=====
MIT License

Copyright (c) 2019 TAHRI Ahmed R.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.
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The Squid Software Foundation squid 4.11-3.0.1

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
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that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
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    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,
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    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
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excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
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Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
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possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
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school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.
----------------------------------------------------------------
perl-DBI-1.627-4  ---- Fourth Party License

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                    Version 1, February 1989
 
 Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
               51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
 
                           Preamble
 
  The license agreements of most software companies try to keep users
at the mercy of those companies.  By contrast, our General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  The
General Public License applies to the Free Software Foundation's
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it.
You can use it for your programs, too.
 
  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Specifically, the General Public License is designed to make
sure that you have the freedom to give away or sell copies of free
software, that you receive source code or can get it if you want it,
that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free
programs; and that you know you can do these things.
 
  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
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  For example, if you distribute copies of a such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must tell them their rights.
 
  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software,
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.
 
  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on,
we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original,
so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the
original authors' reputations.
 
  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.
 
                   GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
 
  0. This License Agreement applies to any program or other work which
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be
distributed under the terms of this General Public License.  The
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based
on the Program" means either the Program or any work containing the
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications.
Each licensee is addressed as "you".
 
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this General Public License and to the absence of
any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of
this General Public License along with the Program.  You may charge a
fee for the physical act of transferring a copy.
 
  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, and copy and distribute such modifications under the terms of
Paragraph 1 above, provided that you also do the following:
 
    a) cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that
    you changed the files and the date of any change; and
 
    b) cause the whole of any work that you distribute or publish, that
    in whole or in part contains the Program or any part thereof,
    either with or without modifications, to be licensed at no charge
    to all third parties under the terms of this General Public License
    (except that you may choose to grant warranty protection to some or
    all third parties, at your option).
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    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the simplest and most usual way, to print or
    display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice
    and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you
    provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program
    under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of
    this General Public License.
 
    d) You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a
    copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in
    exchange for a fee.
 
Mere aggregation of another independent work with the Program (or its
derivative) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not
bring the other work under the scope of these terms.
 
  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Paragraph 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Paragraphs 1 and 2 above provided that you also do
one of the following:
 
    a) accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,
 
    b) accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party free (except for a nominal charge
    for the cost of distribution) a complete machine-readable copy of
    the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,
 
    c) accompany it with the information you received as to where the
    corresponding source code may be obtained.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form alone.)
 
Source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making
modifications to it.  For an executable file, complete source code
means all the source code for all modules it contains; but, as a
special exception, it need not include source code for modules which
are standard libraries that accompany the operating system on which the
executable file runs, or for standard header files or definitions files
that accompany that operating system.
 
  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or transfer the
Program except as expressly provided under this General Public License.
Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or
transfer the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights to use the Program under this License.  However, parties who
have received copies, or rights to use copies, from you under this
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General Public License will not have their licenses terminated so long
as such parties remain in full compliance.
 
  5. By copying, distributing or modifying the Program (or any work
based on the Program) you indicate your acceptance of this license to
do so, and all its terms and conditions.
 
  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
 
  7. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.
 
Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of the license which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a
version number of the license, you may choose any version ever
published by the Free Software Foundation.
 
  8. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
author to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.
 
                           NO WARRANTY
 
  9. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS
WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF
ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
 
  10. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
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RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.
 
                    END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
 
       Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs
 
  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to humanity, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these
terms.
 
  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.
 
    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it
    does.>
    Copyright (C) 19yy  <name of author>
 
    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as
    published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at
    your option) any later version.
 
    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.
 
    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston MA
    02110-1301 USA
 
 
Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper
mail.
 
If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:
 
    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19xx name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type
    'show w'.  This is free software, and you are welcome to
    redistribute it under certain conditions; type 'show c' for
    details.
 
The hypothetical commands 'show w' and 'show c' should show the
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appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the
commands you use may be called something other than 'show w' and 'show
c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your
program.
 
You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here a sample; alter the names:
 
  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  program 'Gnomovision' (a program to direct compilers to make passes
  at assemblers) written by James Hacker.
 
  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice
 
That's all there is to it!

 The "Artistic License"

                Preamble

The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a
Package may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some
semblance of artistic control over the development of the package,
while giving the users of the package the right to use and distribute
the Package in a more-or-less customary fashion, plus the right to make
reasonable modifications.

Definitions:

    "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the
    Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files
    created through textual modification.

    "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been
    modified, or has been modified in accordance with the wishes
    of the Copyright Holder as specified below.

    "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or
    copyrights for the package.

    "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing
    this Package.

    "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the
    basis of media cost, duplication charges, time of people involved,
    and so on.  (You will not be required to justify it to the
    Copyright Holder, but only to the computing community at large
    as a market that must bear the fee.)

    "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item
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    itself, though there may be fees involved in handling the item.
    It also means that recipients of the item may redistribute it
    under the same conditions they received it.

1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that you
duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.

2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other modifications
derived from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder.  A Package
modified in such a way shall still be considered the Standard Version.

3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided
that you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how and
when you changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of 
the
following:

    a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make 
them
    Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to Usenet 
or
    an equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major 
archive
    site such as uunet.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder to 
include
    your modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.

    b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or 
organization.

    c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not conflict
    with standard executables, which must also be provided, and provide
    a separate manual page for each non-standard executable that 
clearly
    documents how it differs from the Standard Version.

    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or
executable form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:

    a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library 
files,
    together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) on 
where
    to get the Standard Version.

    b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of
    the Package with your modifications.
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    c) give non-standard executables non-standard names, and clearly
    document the differences in manual pages (or equivalent), together
    with instructions on where to get the Standard Version.

    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of this
Package.  You may charge any fee you choose for support of this
Package.  You may not charge a fee for this Package itself.  However,
you may distribute this Package in aggregate with other (possibly
commercial) programs as part of a larger (possibly commercial) software
distribution provided that you do not advertise this Package as a
product of your own.  You may embed this Package's interpreter within
an executable of yours (by linking); this shall be construed as a mere
form of aggregation, provided that the complete Standard Version of the
interpreter is so embedded.

6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as
output from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall
under the copyright of this Package, but belong to whoever generated
them, and may be sold commercially, and may be aggregated with this
Package.  If such scripts or library files are aggregated with this
Package via the so-called "undump" or "unexec" methods of producing a
binary executable image, then distribution of such an image shall
neither be construed as a distribution of this Package nor shall it
fall under the restrictions of Paragraphs 3 and 4, provided that you do
not represent such an executable image as a Standard Version of this
Package.

7. C subroutines (or comparably compiled subroutines in other
languages) supplied by you and linked into this Package in order to
emulate subroutines and variables of the language defined by this
Package shall not be considered part of this Package, but are the
equivalent of input as in Paragraph 6, provided these subroutines do
not change the language in any way that would cause it to fail the
regression tests for the language.

8. Aggregation of this Package with a commercial distribution is always
permitted provided that the use of this Package is embedded; that is,
when no overt attempt is made to make this Package's interfaces visible
to the end user of the commercial distribution.  Such use shall not be
construed as a distribution of this Package.

9. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

10. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

1829



                The End

Below is the copyright info from all the files from the fourth party 
library.

Copyright (c) 1994-2012  Tim Bunce  Ireland
See COPYRIGHT section in pod text below for usage and distribution 
rights.
=head1 COPYRIGHT

The DBI module is Copyright (c) 1994-2012 Tim Bunce. Ireland.
All rights reserved.

You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl 5.10.0 
README file.

=head1 SUPPORT / WARRANTY

The DBI is free Open Source software. IT COMES WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND.

=head2 Support

My consulting company, Data Plan Services, offers annual and
multi-annual support contracts for the DBI. These provide sustained
support for DBI development, and sustained value for you in return.
Contact me for details.

=head2 Sponsor Enhancements

The DBI Roadmap is available at L<http://search.cpan.org/~timb/DBI/
Roadmap.pod>

If your company would benefit from a specific new DBI feature,
please consider sponsoring its development.  Work is performed
rapidly, and usually on a fixed-price payment-on-delivery basis.
Contact me for details.

Using such targeted financing allows you to contribute to DBI
development, and rapidly get something specific and valuable in return.

=head1 ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

I would like to acknowledge the valuable contributions of the many
people I have worked with on the DBI project, especially in the early
years (1992-1994). In no particular order: Kevin Stock, Buzz Moschetti,
Kurt Andersen, Ted Lemon, William Hails, Garth Kennedy, Michael 
Peppler,
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Neil S. Briscoe, Jeff Urlwin, David J. Hughes, Jeff Stander,
Forrest D Whitcher, Larry Wall, Jeff Fried, Roy Johnson, Paul Hudson,
Georg Rehfeld, Steve Sizemore, Ron Pool, Jon Meek, Tom Christiansen,
Steve Baumgarten, Randal Schwartz, and a whole lot more.
Then, of course, there are the poor souls who have struggled through
untold and undocumented obstacles to actually implement DBI drivers.
Among their ranks are Jochen Wiedmann, Alligator Descartes, Jonathan
Leffler, Jeff Urlwin, Michael Peppler, Henrik Tougaard, Edwin Pratomo,
Davide Migliavacca, Jan Pazdziora, Peter Haworth, Edmund Mergl, Steve
Williams, Thomas Lowery, and Phlip Plumlee. Without them, the DBI would
not be the practical reality it is today.  I'm also especially grateful
to Alligator Descartes for starting work on the first edition of the
"Programming the Perl DBI" book and letting me jump on board.

The DBI and DBD::Oracle were originally developed while I was Technical
Director (CTO) of Ingeneering in the UK (L<http://www.ig.co.uk>) 
(formerly known as the
Paul Ingram Group).  So I'd especially like to thank Paul for his 
generosity
and vision in supporting this work for many years.

A couple of specific DBI features have been sponsored by enlightened 
companies:

The development of the swap_inner_handle() method was sponsored by 
BizRate.com (L<http://BizRate.com>)

The development of DBD::Gofer and related modules was sponsored by
Shopzilla.com (L<http://Shopzilla.com>), where I currently work.

### $Id: FAQ.pm 14934 2011-09-14 10:02:25Z Tim $
###
### DBI Frequently Asked Questions POD
###
### Copyright section reproduced from below.
###
### This document is Copyright (c)1994-2000 Alligator Descartes, with 
portions
### Copyright (c)1994-2000 their original authors. This module is 
released under
### the 'Artistic' license which you can find in the perl distribution.
### 
### This document is Copyright (c)1997-2000 Alligator Descartes. All 
rights reserved.
### Permission to distribute this document, in full or in part, via 
email,
### Usenet, ftp archives or http is granted providing that no charges 
are involved,
### reasonable attempt is made to use the most current version and all 
credits
### and copyright notices are retained ( the I<AUTHOR> and 
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I<COPYRIGHT> sections ).
### Requests for other distribution rights, including incorporation 
into 
### commercial products, such as books, magazine articles or CD-ROMs 
should be
### made to Alligator Descartes.
### 

#   DBI::ProxyServer - a proxy server for DBI drivers
#   Copyright (c) 1997  Jochen Wiedmann
#
#   The DBD::Proxy module is free software; you can redistribute it 
and/or
#   modify it under the same terms as Perl itself. In particular 
permission
#   is granted to Tim Bunce for distributing this as a part of the DBI.
#
#
#   Author: Jochen Wiedmann
#           Am Eisteich 9
#           72555 Metzingen
#           Germany
#
#           Email: joe@ispsoft.de
#           Phone: +49 7123 14881
#
#
#######################################################################
#######

Copyright (C) 2002 Sam Tregar

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the same terms as Perl 5 itself.

# Copyright (c) 2002,2003  Tim Bunce  Ireland.
#
# See COPYRIGHT section in DBI.pm for usage and distribution rights.
#
#######################################################################
#
#
# Please send patches and bug reports to
#
# Jeff Zucker <jeff@vpservices.com>  with cc to <dbi-dev@perl.org>
#

$Id: CacheMemory.pm 10314 2007-11-26 22:25:33Z Tim $
Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland

You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README file.
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#  DBI::SQL::Nano - a very tiny SQL engine
#  Copyright (c) 2010 by Jens Rehsack < rehsack AT cpan.org >
#  Copyright (c) 2004 by Jeff Zucker < jzucker AT cpan.org >
#
#  All rights reserved.
#
#  You may freely distribute and/or modify this  module under the terms
#  of either the GNU  General Public License (GPL) or the Artistic Lice
#  as specified in the Perl README file.
#
#  See the pod at the bottom of this file for help information
#
#######################################################################

# $Id: GetInfoType.pm 8696 2007-01-24 23:12:38Z Tim $
# Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#
# Constant data describing info type codes for the DBI getinfo 
function.
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

# $Id: GetInfoReturn.pm 8696 2007-01-24 23:12:38Z Tim $
# Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#
# Constant data describing return values from the DBI getinfo function.
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

# $Id: ODBC.pm 11373 2008-06-02 19:01:33Z Tim $
# Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#
# Constant data describing Microsoft ODBC info types and return values
# for the SQLGetInfo() method of ODBC.
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

# $Id: ANSI.pm 8696 2007-01-24 23:12:38Z Tim $
# Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#
# Constant data describing ANSI CLI info types and return values for 
the
# SQLGetInfo() method of ODBC.
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
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# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: DataDumper.pm 9949 2007-09-18 09:38:15Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: Storable.pm 15585 2013-03-22 20:31:22Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file

#   $Id: Base.pm 9949 2007-09-18 09:38:15Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: Request.pm 12536 2009-02-24 22:37:09Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: pipeone.pm 12536 2009-02-24 22:37:09Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: stream.pm 12536 2009-02-24 22:37:09Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: Base.pm 12536 2009-02-24 22:37:09Z Tim $
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#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: Execute.pm 14282 2010-07-26 00:12:54Z David $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: Response.pm 11565 2008-07-22 20:17:33Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

# $Id: DBD.pm 15128 2012-02-04 20:51:39Z Tim $
#
# Copyright (c) 1997-2006 Jonathan Leffler, Jochen Wiedmann, Steffen
# Goeldner and Tim Bunce
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

# -*- perl -*-
#
#   DBI::DBD::SqlEngine - A base class for implementing DBI drivers th
#               have not an own SQL engine
#
#  This module is currently maintained by
#
#      H.Merijn Brand & Jens Rehsack
#
#  The original author is Jochen Wiedmann.
#
#  Copyright (C) 2009-2013 by H.Merijn Brand & Jens Rehsack
#  Copyright (C) 2004 by Jeff Zucker
#  Copyright (C) 1998 by Jochen Wiedmann
#
#  All rights reserved.
#
#  You may distribute this module under the terms of either the GNU
#  General Public License or the Artistic License, as specified in
#  the Perl README file.
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# $Id: Metadata.pm 14213 2010-06-30 19:29:18Z Martin $
#
# Copyright (c) 1997-2003 Jonathan Leffler, Jochen Wiedmann,
# Steffen Goeldner and Tim Bunce
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#  $Id$
#  Copyright (c) 1997-2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#  Copyright (c) 2002       Jonathan Leffler
#
#  You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#  License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

$Id$
Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland

You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README file.

#   $Id: Gofer.pm 15326 2012-06-06 16:32:38Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: Sponge.pm 10002 2007-09-26 21:03:25Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 1994-2003 Tim Bunce Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: ExampleP.pm 14310 2010-08-02 06:35:25Z Jens $
#
#   Copyright (c) 1994,1997,1998 Tim Bunce
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: NullP.pm 14714 2011-02-22 17:27:07Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 1994-2007 Tim Bunce
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#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

# -*- perl -*-
#
#   DBD::File - A base class for implementing DBI drivers that
#               act on plain files
#
#  This module is currently maintained by
#
#      H.Merijn Brand & Jens Rehsack
#
#  The original author is Jochen Wiedmann.
#
#  Copyright (C) 2009-2013 by H.Merijn Brand & Jens Rehsack
#  Copyright (C) 2004 by Jeff Zucker
#  Copyright (C) 1998 by Jochen Wiedmann
#
#  All rights reserved.
#
#  You may distribute this module under the terms of either the GNU
#  General Public License or the Artistic License, as specified in
#  the Perl README file.

#######################################################################
#
#  DBD::DBM - a DBI driver for DBM files
#
#  Copyright (c) 2004 by Jeff Zucker < jzucker AT cpan.org >
#  Copyright (c) 2010-2013 by Jens Rehsack & H.Merijn Brand
#
#  All rights reserved.
#
#  You may freely distribute and/or modify this  module under the terms
#  of either the GNU  General Public License (GPL) or the Artistic 
License,
#  as specified in the Perl README file.
#
#  USERS - see the pod at the bottom of this file
#
#  DBD AUTHORS - see the comments in the code
#
#######################################################################

#   $Id: pedantic.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
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file.

#   $Id: Base.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: classic.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: rush.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: pipeone.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: stream.pm 14598 2010-12-21 22:53:25Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: null.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: Base.pm 14120 2010-06-07 19:52:19Z H.Merijn $
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#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   -*- perl -*-
#
#
#   DBD::Proxy - DBI Proxy driver
#
#
#   Copyright (c) 1997,1998  Jochen Wiedmann
#
#   The DBD::Proxy module is free software; you can redistribute it 
and/or
#   modify it under the same terms as Perl itself. In particular 
permission
#   is granted to Tim Bunce for distributing this as a part of the DBI.
#
#
#   Author: Jochen Wiedmann
#           Am Eisteich 9
#           72555 Metzingen
#           Germany
#
#           Email: joe@ispsoft.de
#           Phone: +49 7123 14881
#

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------------
libecap-1.0.0-1 - Fourth Party license

Copyright 2008 The Measurement Factory.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

   1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
   this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

   2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE MEASUREMENT FACTORY ``AS IS'' AND ANY 
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EXPRESS
OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO
EVENT SHALL THE MEASUREMENT FACTORY OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
DIRECT,
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
(INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS 
OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY
OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS 
SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------

Pivotal Software, Inc spring-context 5.3.26

org.springframework:spring-context

spring-context has following 4th party dependencies:
org.springframework:spring-aop
org.springframework:spring-beans
org.springframework:spring-core
org.springframework:spring-jcl
org.springframework:spring-expression

All the above mentioned artifacts are licensed under Apache 2.0 License

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        https://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
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      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
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sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
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          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
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   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
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   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "{}"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright {yyyy} {name of copyright owner}

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Notice:
Spring Framework ${version}
Copyright (c) 2002-2023 Pivotal, Inc.

This product is licensed to you under the Apache License, Version 2.0
(the "License"). You may not use this product except in compliance with
the License.

This product may include a number of subcomponents with separate
copyright notices and license terms. Your use of the source code for
these subcomponents is subject to the terms and conditions of the
subcomponent's license, as noted in the license.txt file.

=====================================================================
Recursive fourth party components:-
===============================================

A) org.springframework » spring-beans

a) org.springframework » spring-core

*) org.springframework » spring-jcl

B) org.springframework » spring-core

a) org.springframework » spring-jcl
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=======================separator====================
2. org.springframework » spring-beans

A) org.springframework » spring-core

a) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=======================separator====================
3. org.springframework » spring-core

A) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=======================separator====================
A) org.springframework » spring-core

a) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=========================END===============================

Pivotal Software, Inc spring-core 5.3.26

Spring Framework 5.3.21
Copyright (c) 2002-2022 Pivotal, Inc.

This product is licensed to you under the Apache License, Version 2.0
(the "License"). You may not use this product except in compliance with
the License.

This product may include a number of subcomponents with separate
copyright notices and license terms. Your use of the source code for
these subcomponents is subject to the terms and conditions of the
subcomponent's license, as noted in the license.txt file.

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        https://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
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      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
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limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
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      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
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trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.
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      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

====================================================================

SPRING FRAMEWORK ${version} SUBCOMPONENTS:

Spring Framework ${version} includes a number of subcomponents
with separate copyright notices and license terms. The product that
includes this file does not necessarily use all the open source
subcomponents referred to below. Your use of the source
code for these subcomponents is subject to the terms and
conditions of the following licenses.

>>> ASM 9.1 (org.ow2.asm:asm:9.1, org.ow2.asm:asm-commons:9.1):

Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
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3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
   contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
   this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Copyright (c) 1999-2009, OW2 Consortium 

>>> CGLIB 3.3 (cglib:cglib:3.3):

Per the LICENSE file in the CGLIB JAR distribution downloaded from
https://github.com/cglib/cglib/releases/download/RELEASE_3_3_0/
cglib-3.3.0.jar,
CGLIB 3.3 is licensed under the Apache License, version 2.0, the text 
of which
is included above.

>>> Objenesis 3.2 (org.objenesis:objenesis:3.2):

Per the LICENSE file in the Objenesis ZIP distribution downloaded from
http://objenesis.org/download.html, Objenesis 3.2 is licensed under the
Apache License, version 2.0, the text of which is included above.

Per the NOTICE file in the Objenesis ZIP distribution downloaded from
http://objenesis.org/download.html and corresponding to section 4d of 
the
Apache License, Version 2.0, in this case for Objenesis:

Objenesis
Copyright 2006-2019 Joe Walnes, Henri Tremblay, Leonardo Mesquita

=======================================================================
=====
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To the extent any open source components are licensed under the EPL 
and/or
other similar licenses that require the source code and/or 
modifications to
source code to be made available (as would be noted above), you may 
obtain a
copy of the source code corresponding to the binaries for such open 
source
components and modifications thereto, if any, (the "Source Files"), by
downloading the Source Files from https://spring.io/projects, 
Pivotal's website
at https://network.pivotal.io/open-source, or by sending a request, 
with your
name and address to: Pivotal Software, Inc., 875 Howard Street, 5th 
floor, San
Francisco, CA 94103, Attention: General Counsel. All such requests 
should
clearly specify: OPEN SOURCE FILES REQUEST, Attention General Counsel. 
Pivotal
can mail a copy of the Source Files to you on a CD or equivalent 
physical
medium.

This offer to obtain a copy of the Source Files is valid for three 
years from
the date you acquired this Software product. Alternatively, the Source 
Files
may accompany the Software.

HashiCorp - go-retryablehttp 0.7.1

github.com/hashicorp/go-retryablehttp

This module and additions or changes to it (if any) are available in 
source and object code form. The Source Code of this module is 
available under the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0 on an "AS IS" 
basis, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See 
the Mozilla Public License for the specific language governing rights 
and limitations.

The source code, or instructions for obtaining the source code, may be 
found at: 
https://www.oracle.com/downloads/opensource/software-components-source-
code.html
If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can 
obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

All warranties, support and indemnities for this module (if any) are 
provided by Oracle alone, and not any other contributors to this code. 
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To the extent the terms of the Oracle license you receive for the 
executable are different from the Mozilla Public License, those terms 
are offered solely by Oracle.  Source code for this module is offered 
solely under the MPL.

-------- Copyrights
  (no copyright notices found)

-------- License
Mozilla Public License Version 2.0

1. Definitions 

1.1. "Contributor" means each individual or legal entity that creates,
contributes to the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Contributions 
of
others (if any) used by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's
Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution" means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software" means Source Code Form to which the initial
Contributor has attached the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form 
of such
Source Code Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each 
case
including portions thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" means

(a) that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described in 
Exhibit
B to the Covered Software; or

(b) that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of 
version
1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the terms of a 
Secondary
License.

1.6. "Executable Form" means any form of the work other than Source 
Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work" means a work that combines Covered Software with 
other
material, in a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License" means this document.

1.9. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the maximum 
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extent
possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, 
any and
all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications" means any of the following:

(a) any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to, 
deletion
from, or modification of the contents of Covered Software; or

(b) any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered 
Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor means any patent claim(s), 
including
without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any 
patent
Licensable by such Contributor that would be infringed, but for the 
grant of
the License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having 
made,
import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor 
Version.

1.12. "Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License, 
Version
2.0, the GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero
General Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those 
licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form" means the form of the work preferred for 
making
modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your") means an individual or a legal entity 
exercising
rights under this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any 
entity that
controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For 
purposes
of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, 
to
cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or
otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the
outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions 

2.1. Grants
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Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-
exclusive
license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark)
Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available, 
modify,
display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its Contributions, 
either
on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part of a Larger 
Work; and

(b) under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer 
for
sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its 
Contributions or
its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution 
become
effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor first 
distributes
such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted 
under this
License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the
distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a
Contributor:

(a) for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software; 
or

(b) for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's
modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its
Contributions with other software (except as part of its Contributor 
Version);
or

(c) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence 
of its
Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks, or
logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with 
the notice
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requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to
distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this 
License
(see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License (if 
permitted
under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its 
Contributions
are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to grant the 
rights
to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under 
applicable
copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted 
in
Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities 

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any
Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be 
under the
terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source Code 
Form of
the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this License, and how 
they
can obtain a copy of this License. You may not attempt to alter or 
restrict
the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

(a) such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code 
Form, as
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described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of the 
Executable
Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code Form by reasonable 
means
in a timely manner, at a charge no more than the cost of distribution 
to the
recipient; and

(b) You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this 
License,
or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the license for 
the
Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' 
rights
in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice,
provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License 
for the
Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered 
Software with
a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and the Covered 
Software is
not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this License permits You to
additionally distribute such Covered Software under the terms of such
Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of the Larger Work may, at 
their
option, further distribute the Covered Software under the terms of 
either this
License or such Secondary License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices 
(including
copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations of
liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the Covered 
Software,
except that You may alter any license notices to the extent required 
to remedy
known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, 
indemnity
or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software.
However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of 
any
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Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any such warranty,
support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered by You alone, 
and You
hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any liability incurred 
by such
Contributor as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability 
terms You
offer. You may include additional disclaimers of warranty and 
limitations of
liability specific to any jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation   
If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this 
License
with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute, 
judicial
order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of this 
License
to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations and 
the code
they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file included 
with all
distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except to 
the extent
prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be 
sufficiently
detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination 

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically if You
fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become 
compliant, then
the rights granted under this License from a particular Contributor are
reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such Contributor 
explicitly and
finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an ongoing basis, if such
Contributor fails to notify You of the non-compliance by some 
reasonable means
prior to 60 days after You have come back into compliance. Moreover, 
Your
grants from a particular Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing 
basis if
such Contributor notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable 
means,
this is the first time You have received notice of non-compliance with 
this
License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 
days after
Your receipt of the notice.
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5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions, counter-
claims,
and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version directly or 
indirectly
infringes any patent, then the rights granted to You by any and all
Contributors for the Covered Software under Section 2.1 of this 
License shall
terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all 
end user
license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which have 
been
validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License prior to
termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty   
Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" basis, 
without
warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, 
including,
without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is free of 
defects,
merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-infringing. The 
entire risk
as to the quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You. 
Should
any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You (not any 
Contributor)
assume the cost of any necessary servicing, repair, or correction. This
disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part of this License. 
No use
of any Covered Software is authorized under this License except under 
this
disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability   
Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or anyone 
who
distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You for 
any
direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any
character including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, 
loss of
goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and 
all other
commercial damages or losses, even if such party shall have been 
informed of
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the possibility of such damages. This limitation of liability shall 
not apply
to liability for death or personal injury resulting from such party's
negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some
jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of incidental or
consequential damages, so this exclusion and limitation may not apply 
to You.

8. Litigation   
Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts of a
jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place of 
business and
such litigation shall be governed by laws of that jurisdiction, without
reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this Section 
shall
prevent a party's ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous   
This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject 
matter
hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, 
such
provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it
enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of 
a
contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not be used to 
construe
this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License 

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section 10.3,
no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or 
publish new
versions of this License. Each version will be given a distinguishing 
version
number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version 
of the
License under which You originally received the Covered Software, or 
under the
terms of any subsequent version published by the license steward.

10.3. Modified Versions
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If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to 
create a
new license for such software, you may create and use a modified 
version of
this License if you rename the license and remove any references to 
the name
of the license steward (except to note that such modified license 
differs from
this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With
Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the 
notice
described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public 
License,
v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You 
can
obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file,
then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a
relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such 
a
notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice

This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as 
defined by
the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

----------------------- Dependencies Grouped by License ------------
-------- Dependency
github.com/hashicorp/go-cleanhttp
-------- Copyrights
  (no copyright notices found)

-------- Dependencies Summary
github.com/hashicorp/go-cleanhttp
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github.com/hashicorp/go-retryablehttp

-------- License used by Dependencies
Mozilla Public License Version 2.0

=== ATTRIBUTION-HELPER-GENERATED:
=== Attribution helper version: {Major:0 Minor:11 GitVersion:0.10.0-51-
g062e3964-dirty GitCommit:062e3964c5761de4ac8015d8019bb8814d4a12fd 
GitTreeState:dirty BuildDate:2022-08-19T20:24:46Z GoVersion:go1.18.3 
Compiler:gc Platform:darwin/amd64}
=== License file based on go.mod with md5 sum: 
b955d3524ec930a190a8e92264ee888b

Google - uuid 1.3.0

github.com/google/uuid
-------- Copyrights
Copyright (c) 2009,2014 Google Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.

-------- License
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with 
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
are met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
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(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Google Inc. - GoMock 1.6.0

github.com/golang/mock
-------- Copyrights
Copyright 2010 Google Inc.
Copyright 2020 Google Inc.
Copyright 2011 Google Inc.
Copyright 2020 Google LLC
Copyright 2012 Google Inc.
Copyright 2019 Google LLC

-------- License
SPDX:Apache-2.0
                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.
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      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
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      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
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          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
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      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

----------------------- Dependencies Grouped by License ------------
-------- Dependency
golang.org/x/mod
-------- Copyrights
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
-------- Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
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claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

-------- Dependency
golang.org/x/sys
-------- Copyrights
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All right reserved.
-------- Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
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entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

-------- Dependency
golang.org/x/tools
-------- Copyrights
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Portions Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Portions Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Portions Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited 
(www.vitanuova.com)
Portions Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Portions Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Revisions Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Portions Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
const license = `// Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
const src = `// Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
var tmpl = `// Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
-------- Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
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infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

-------- Dependency
golang.org/x/xerrors
-------- Copyrights
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
-------- Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

-------- Dependencies Summary
golang.org/x/mod
golang.org/x/sys
golang.org/x/tools
golang.org/x/xerrors
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-------- License used by Dependencies
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with 
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
are met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

----------------------- Dependencies Grouped by License ------------
-------- Dependency
github.com/yuin/goldmark
-------- Copyrights
Copyright (c) 2019 Yusuke Inuzuka

-------- Dependencies Summary
github.com/yuin/goldmark

-------- License used by Dependencies
SPDX:MIT
Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files
(the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, 
including without
limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute,
sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons 
to whom
the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following 
conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all

1872



copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE 
AUTHORS OR
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, 
WHETHER
IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN
CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE 
SOFTWARE.

ATTRIBUTION-HELPER-GENERATED:
License file based on go.mod with md5 sum: 
360c5a174fcf728c88cb7a62446f8322

Sony Corporation - gobreaker 0.5.0

The MIT License (MIT)

Copyright 2015 Sony Corporation

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
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IN
THE SOFTWARE.

The Go Authors - golang 1.19.3

------------------------------ Top-Level License 
-------------------------------
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
---------------------------------- Copyright 
-----------------------------------
Copyright (C) 1993 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
Copyright (C) 1996, MPEG Software Simulation Group. All Rights 
Reserved. */
Copyright (C) 2004 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1996-1998 John D. Polstra.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1998-2011 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2001 David E. O'Brien
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012 The Chromium Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012, Intel Corporation
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Project Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2015, Google Inc.
Copyright (c) 2015-2020 The fiat-crypto Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 1984, 1987, 1989, 1992, 2000 by Stephen L. Moshier
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009-2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.")
Copyright 2012 Google, Inc. Package foo does bar.", 27, ""},
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
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Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved. Use of this
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.  Use of this
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.  Use of this
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited 
(www.vitanuova.com).  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2000-2008 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2008 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2004 Russ Cox.
Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 2008-2010 Google Inc.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2010 The Go Authors.
Copyright © 2015 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
copyright (C) 1991-2011, Thomas G. Lane, Guido Vollbeding.
-------------------------- Fourth Party Dependencies 
---------------------------
----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
-  BSD-3-Clause
-  BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
asm
== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
== Copyright
Copyright (C) 1993 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
Copyright (C) 1996, MPEG Software Simulation Group. All Rights 
Reserved. */
Copyright (C) 2004 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1996-1998 John D. Polstra.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1998-2011 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2001 David E. O'Brien
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Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012 The Chromium Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012, Intel Corporation
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Project Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2015, Google Inc.
Copyright (c) 2015-2020 The fiat-crypto Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 1984, 1987, 1989, 1992, 2000 by Stephen L. Moshier
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009-2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.")
Copyright 2012 Google, Inc. Package foo does bar.", 27, ""},
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved. Use of this
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.  Use of this
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.  Use of this
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited 
(www.vitanuova.com).  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2000-2008 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2008 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2004 Russ Cox.
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Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 2008-2010 Google Inc.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2010 The Go Authors.
Copyright © 2015 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
copyright (C) 1991-2011, Thomas G. Lane, Guido Vollbeding.
== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)
"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.
Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
github.com/mmcloughlin/avo
== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause
== Copyright
Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 
Copyright (c) 2011 The Snappy-Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2014-2017, Georgia Institute of Technology
Copyright (c) 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 Facebook Inc.
Copyright (c) 2018, Michael McLoughlin
Copyright (c) 2019 Klaus Post. All rights reserved.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
golang.org/x/mod
== License Type

1877



SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)
"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.
Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
golang.org/x/sys
== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All right reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
== Patents
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Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)
"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.
Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
golang.org/x/tools
== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) Microsoft Corporation
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
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== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)
"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.
Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
golang.org/x/xerrors
== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)
"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.
Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
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implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
test/bench/go1
== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
== Copyright
Copyright (C) 1993 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
Copyright (C) 1996, MPEG Software Simulation Group. All Rights 
Reserved. */
Copyright (C) 2004 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1996-1998 John D. Polstra.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1998-2011 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2001 David E. O'Brien
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012 The Chromium Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012, Intel Corporation
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Project Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2015, Google Inc.
Copyright (c) 2015-2020 The fiat-crypto Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 1984, 1987, 1989, 1992, 2000 by Stephen L. Moshier
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009-2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.")
Copyright 2012 Google, Inc. Package foo does bar.", 27, ""},
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
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Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved. Use of this
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.  Use of this
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.  Use of this
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited 
(www.vitanuova.com).  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2000-2008 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2008 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2004 Russ Cox.
Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 2008-2010 Google Inc.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2010 The Go Authors.
Copyright © 2015 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
copyright (C) 1991-2011, Thomas G. Lane, Guido Vollbeding.
== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)
"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.
Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
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----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
== SPDX:BSD-3-Clause
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this
   list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice,
   this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
   and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors
   may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software without
   specific prior written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE FOR
ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR 
SERVICES;
LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER 
CAUSED AND ON
ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
are met:
   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.
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THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Oracle - OCI SDK for Python 2.90.4

The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
____________________________
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The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
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interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
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copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
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the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

OCI toolkit for Python Third Party License File

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- MIT License
- Apache License 2.0
- Mozilla Public License 2.0 (MPL 2.0)
- BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License
- BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
- GNU Lesser General Public License v2.1
- PSF License
-------------------------------- Notices 
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-------------------------------
Requests
Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

======================== Third Party Components 
========================
certifi
* Copyright 2022, Kenneth Reitz
* License: Mozilla Public License 2.0 (MPL 2.0)
* Source code: https://github.com/certifi/python-certifi
* Project home: https://certifi.io

cryptography
* Copyright (c) Individual contributors.
* License: Apache License, BSD License, PSF License
* Source code: https://github.com/pyca/cryptography
* Project home: https://github.com/pyca/cryptography

pyOpenSSL
* Copyright 2001 The pyOpenSSL developers
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/pyca/pyopenssl
* Project home: https://www.pyopenssl.org/

python-dateutil
* Copyright 2017- Paul Ganssle <paul@ganssle.io> 2017- dateutil 
contributors (see AUTHORS file)
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/dateutil/dateutil
* Project home: https://dateutil.readthedocs.io/

pytz
* Copyright (c) 2003-2019 Stuart Bishop <stuart@stuartbishop.net>
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/stub42/pytz
* Project home: https://pythonhosted.org/pytz

six
* Copyright (c) 2010-2020 Benjamin Peterson
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/benjaminp/six
* Project home: https://github.com/benjaminp/six

vendorize
* Copyright (c) 2015, Michael Williamson All rights reserved
* License: BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License
* Source code: https://github.com/mwilliamson/python-vendorize
* Project home: https://github.com/mwilliamson/python-vendorize

chardet
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* Copyright 2015, Mark Pilgrim, Dan Blanchard, Ian Cordasco
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License v2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/chardet/chardet
* Project home: https://github.com/chardet/chardet

httpsig_cffi
* Copyright (c) 2014 Adam Knight 2012 Adam T. Lindsay (original author)
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/hawkowl/httpsig_cffi
* Project home: https://github.com/hawkowl/httpsig_cffi

idna
* Copyright (c) 2013-2021, Kim Davies All rights reserved
* License: BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
* Source code: https://github.com/kjd/idna
* Project home: https://github.com/kjd/idna

jwt
* Copyright 2017 Gehirn Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/GehirnInc/python-jwt
* Project home: https://github.com/GehirnInc/python-jwt

requests
* Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/psf/requests
* Project home: https://requests.readthedocs.io

urllib3
* Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and contributors (see 
CONTRIBUTORS.txt)
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/urllib3/urllib3
* Project home: https://urllib3.readthedocs.io

circuitbreaker
* Copyright (c) 2016-2020, Fabian Fuelling opensource@fabfuel.de. All 
rights reserved.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/fabfuel/circuitbreaker
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/circuitbreaker

pycparser
* Copyright (c) 2008-2020, Eli Bendersky All rights reserved.
* License: BSD-3-Clause New License
* Source code: https://github.com/eliben/pycparser
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/pycparser

cffi
* Copyright (C) 2005-2007, James Bielman  <jamesjb@jamesjb.com>
* License: The MIT License
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* Source code: https://pypi.org/project/cffi/#files
* Project home: https://cffi.readthedocs.io/en/latest

=============================== Licenses 
===============================

------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to
deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the
rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, 
and/or
sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS
IN THE SOFTWARE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

-------------------------- Apache License 2.0 
--------------------------

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
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      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
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      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.
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   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
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Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
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      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

--------------------- BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License 
----------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------ BSD-3-Clause New License 
----------------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

    1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
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documentation
       and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

    3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors
       may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software without
       specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT
SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT
OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT LIABILITY, OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE 
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------- Mozilla Public License 
-------------------------
Bundle of CA Root Certificates

Certificate data from Mozilla as of: Thu Nov  3 19:04:19 2011#
This is a bundle of X.509 certificates of public Certificate 
Authorities
(CA). These were automatically extracted from Mozilla's root 
certificates
file (certdata.txt).  This file can be found in the mozilla source 
tree:
https://hg.mozilla.org/mozilla-central/file/tip/security/nss/lib/ckfw/
builtins/certdata.txt
It contains the certificates in PEM format and therefore
can be directly used with curl / libcurl / php_curl, or with
an Apache+mod_ssl webserver for SSL client authentication.
Just configure this file as the SSLCACertificateFile.#

***** BEGIN LICENSE BLOCK *****
This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public 
License,
v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You 
can obtain
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one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

***** END LICENSE BLOCK *****
@(#) $RCSfile: certdata.txt,v $ $Revision: 1.80 $ $Date: 2011/11/03 
15:11:58 $

Mozilla Public License
Version 2.0
1. Definitions
    1.1. “Contributor”
        means each individual or legal entity that creates, 
contributes to
        the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

    1.2. “Contributor Version”
        means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) 
used by
        a Contributor and that particular Contributor’s Contribution.

    1.3. “Contribution”
        means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

    1.4. “Covered Software”
        means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
        the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source 
Code Form,
        and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case 
including portions thereof.

    1.5. “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”
        means that the initial Contributor has attached the notice 
described
        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or that the Covered 
Software
        was made available under the terms of version 1.1 or earlier 
of the
        License, but not also under the terms of a Secondary License.

    1.6. “Executable Form”
        means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

    1.7. “Larger Work”
        means a work that combines Covered Software with other 
material, in a
        separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

    1.8. “License”
        means this document.

    1.9. “Licensable”
        means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent 
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possible, whether
        at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all 
of the rights
        conveyed by this License.

    1.10. “Modifications”
        means any of the following: any file in Source Code Form that 
results
        from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the 
contents of
        Covered Software; or any new file in Source Code Form that 
contains any
        Covered Software.

    1.11. “Patent Claims” of a Contributor
        means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, 
method,
        process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
        Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
        License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, 
having
        made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
        Contributor Version.

    1.12. “Secondary License”
        means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the 
GNU
        Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero 
General
        Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those 
licenses.

    1.13. “Source Code Form”
        means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

    1.14. “You” (or “Your”)
        means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under 
this
        License. For legal entities, “You” includes any entity that 
controls,
        is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For 
purposes
        of this definition, “control” means (a) the power, direct or 
indirect,
        to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether 
by contract
        or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent 
(50%) of the
        outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
    2.1. Grants
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        Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, 
non-exclusive
        license: under intellectual property rights (other than patent 
or trademark)
        Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make 
available, modify,
        display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its 
Contributions,
        either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part 
of a Larger
        Work; and under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, 
use, sell, offer
        for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its 
Contributions
        or its Contributor Version.

    2.2. Effective Date
        The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any 
Contribution become
        effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first distributes
        such Contribution.

    2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope
        The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights 
granted under
        this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the
        distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this 
License.
        Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a
        Contributor:
        for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered 
Software; or
        for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
party’s
        modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of 
its
        Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
        Version); or under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software 
in the
        absence of its Contributions.
        This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, 
service marks,
        or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to 
comply with
        the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

    2.4. Subsequent Licenses
        No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your 
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choice to
        distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of 
this
        License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary 
License
        (if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

    2.5. Representation
        Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its 
Contributions
        are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to 
grant the rights
        to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

    2.6. Fair Use
        This License is not intended to limit any rights You have 
under applicable
        copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other 
equivalents.

    2.7. Conditions
        Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses 
granted in
        Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
    3.1. Distribution of Source Form
        All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, 
including any
        Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must 
be under
        the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source
        Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of 
this License,
        and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not 
attempt to
        alter or restrict the recipients’ rights in the Source Code 
Form.

    3.2. Distribution of Executable Form
        If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:
        such Covered Software must also be made available in Source 
Code Form,
        as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of 
the
        Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code 
Form
        by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more 
than the
        cost of distribution to the recipient; and You may distribute 
such
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        Executable Form under the terms of this License, or sublicense 
it under
        different terms, provided that the license for the Executable 
Form
        does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients’ rights in 
the
        Source Code Form under this License.

    3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work
        You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of 
Your choice,
        provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License
        for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination 
of Covered
        Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary 
Licenses, and the
        Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, 
this License
        permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software 
under the
        terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of 
the Larger
        Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered 
Software under
        the terms of either this License or such Secondary License(s).

    3.4. Notices
        You may not remove or alter the substance of any license 
notices (including
        copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations
        of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the 
Covered Software,
        except that You may alter any license notices to the extent 
required to
        remedy known factual inaccuracies.

    3.5. Application of Additional Terms
        You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, 
support,
        indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients 
of Covered
        Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and 
not on
        behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear 
that any
        such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered
        by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every 
Contributor for
        any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of 
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warranty,
        support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may 
include additional
        disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific 
to any
        jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
    If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of 
this License
    with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to 
statute, judicial
    order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of 
this License
    to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations 
and the code
    they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file 
included with all
    distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except 
to the extent
    prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be 
sufficiently
    detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to 
understand it.

5. Termination
    5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically
         if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You 
become
         compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a 
particular
         Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and 
until such
         Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, 
and (b) on
         an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of 
the
         non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days 
after You
         have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a 
particular
         Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such 
Contributor
         notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, 
this is
         the first time You have received notice of non-compliance 
with this
         License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior 
to 30
         days after Your receipt of the notice.
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    5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
         infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
         counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor 
Version
         directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights 
granted
         to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software 
under Section
         2.1 of this License shall terminate.

    5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, 
all end
         user license agreements (excluding distributors and 
resellers) which
         have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under 
this License
         prior to termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty
    Covered Software is provided under this License on an “as is” 
basis, without
    warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, 
including,
    without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is free 
of defects,
    merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-infringing. The 
entire
    risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered Software is 
with You.
    Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You 
(not any
    Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing, repair, 
or correction.
    This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part of this 
License. No
    use of any Covered Software is authorized under this License 
except under
    this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability
    Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
    negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or 
anyone who
    distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You 
for any
    direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any character
    including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of 
goodwill,
    work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all 
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other commercial
    damages or losses, even if such party shall have been informed of 
the possibility
    of such damages. This limitation of liability shall not apply to 
liability for
    death or personal injury resulting from such party’s negligence to 
the extent
    applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some jurisdictions do 
not allow the
    exclusion or limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so 
this exclusion
    and limitation may not apply to You.

8. Litigation
    Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts of
    a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place 
of business
    and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that 
jurisdiction, without
    reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this 
Section shall
    prevent a party’s ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
    This License represents the complete agreement concerning the 
subject matter
    hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be 
unenforceable, such
    provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make 
it enforceable.
    Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a 
contract shall
    be construed against the drafter shall not be used to construe 
this License
    against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
    10.1. New Versions
        Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided 
in Section
        10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or
        publish new versions of this License. Each version will be 
given a
        distinguishing version number.

    10.2. Effect of New Versions
        You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the 
version
        of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
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        or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the 
license steward.

    10.3. Modified Versions
        If you create software not governed by this License, and you 
want to create
        a new license for such software, you may create and use a 
modified version
        of this License if you rename the license and remove any 
references to the
        name of the license steward (except to note that such modified 
license
        differs from this License).

    10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With 
Secondary Licenses
        If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is 
Incompatible With Secondary
        Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the 
notice described in
        Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
    This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla 
Public License, v. 2.0.
    If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can 
obtain one at
    https://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

    If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a 
particular file, then
    You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a relevant
    directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such a 
notice.

    You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses” Notice
    This Source Code Form is “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”, 
as defined by the
    Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE 
------------------
           GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
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 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
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introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.
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  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

          GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
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and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.
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  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
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work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.
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    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
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Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
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Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
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ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------ PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE 
------------------
1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation 
("PSF"), and
   the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise 
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using Python
   2.7.12 software in source or binary form and its associated 
documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
   grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
   analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
   distribute, and otherwise use Python 2.7.12 alone or in any 
derivative
   version, provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's 
notice of
   copyright, i.e., "Copyright © 2001-2016 Python Software Foundation; 
All Rights
   Reserved" are retained in Python 2.7.12 alone or in any derivative 
version
   prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or
   incorporates Python 2.7.12 or any part thereof, and wants to make 
the
   derivative work available to others as provided herein, then 
Licensee hereby
   agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of the changes 
made to Python
   2.7.12.

4. PSF is making Python 2.7.12 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.
   PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  BY 
WAY OF
   EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
   WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE 
OR THAT THE
   USE OF PYTHON 2.7.12 WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
2.7.12
   FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF
   MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 2.7.12, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE
   THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
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relationship
   of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and Licensee.  
This License
   Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF trademarks or trade 
name in a
   trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
   third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python 2.7.12, Licensee 
agrees
   to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------- Copyright notices 
--------------------------

Copyright (c) 2016, 2021, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved. This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal 
Permissive License (UPL) 1.0 as shown at https://oss.oracle.com/
licenses/upl or Apache License 2.0 as shown at http://www.apache.org/
licenses/LICENSE-2.0. You may choose either license.

---------------------------- Fourth-party information 
----------------------

OCI toolkit for Python Third Party License File

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- MIT License
- Apache License 2.0
- Mozilla Public License 2.0 (MPL 2.0)
- BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License
- BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
- GNU Lesser General Public License v2.1
- PSF License
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
Requests
Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

======================== Third Party Components 
========================
certifi
* Copyright 2022, Kenneth Reitz
* License: Mozilla Public License 2.0 (MPL 2.0)
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* Source code: https://github.com/certifi/python-certifi
* Project home: https://certifi.io

cryptography
* Copyright (c) Individual contributors.
* License: Apache License, BSD License, PSF License
* Source code: https://github.com/pyca/cryptography
* Project home: https://github.com/pyca/cryptography

pyOpenSSL
* Copyright 2001 The pyOpenSSL developers
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/pyca/pyopenssl
* Project home: https://www.pyopenssl.org/

python-dateutil
* Copyright 2017- Paul Ganssle <paul@ganssle.io> 2017- dateutil 
contributors (see AUTHORS file)
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/dateutil/dateutil
* Project home: https://dateutil.readthedocs.io/

pytz
* Copyright (c) 2003-2019 Stuart Bishop <stuart@stuartbishop.net>
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/stub42/pytz
* Project home: https://pythonhosted.org/pytz

six
* Copyright (c) 2010-2020 Benjamin Peterson
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/benjaminp/six
* Project home: https://github.com/benjaminp/six

vendorize
* Copyright (c) 2015, Michael Williamson All rights reserved
* License: BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License
* Source code: https://github.com/mwilliamson/python-vendorize
* Project home: https://github.com/mwilliamson/python-vendorize

chardet
* Copyright 2015, Mark Pilgrim, Dan Blanchard, Ian Cordasco
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License v2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/chardet/chardet
* Project home: https://github.com/chardet/chardet

httpsig_cffi
* Copyright (c) 2014 Adam Knight 2012 Adam T. Lindsay (original author)
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/hawkowl/httpsig_cffi
* Project home: https://github.com/hawkowl/httpsig_cffi
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idna
* Copyright (c) 2013-2021, Kim Davies All rights reserved
* License: BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
* Source code: https://github.com/kjd/idna
* Project home: https://github.com/kjd/idna

jwt
* Copyright 2017 Gehirn Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/GehirnInc/python-jwt
* Project home: https://github.com/GehirnInc/python-jwt

requests
* Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/psf/requests
* Project home: https://requests.readthedocs.io

urllib3
* Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and contributors (see 
CONTRIBUTORS.txt)
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/urllib3/urllib3
* Project home: https://urllib3.readthedocs.io

circuitbreaker
* Copyright (c) 2016-2020, Fabian Fuelling opensource@fabfuel.de. All 
rights reserved.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/fabfuel/circuitbreaker
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/circuitbreaker

pycparser
* Copyright (c) 2008-2020, Eli Bendersky All rights reserved.
* License: BSD-3-Clause New License
* Source code: https://github.com/eliben/pycparser
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/pycparser

cffi
* Copyright (C) 2005-2007, James Bielman  <jamesjb@jamesjb.com>
* License: The MIT License
* Source code: https://pypi.org/project/cffi/#files
* Project home: https://cffi.readthedocs.io/en/latest

=============================== Licenses 
===============================

------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
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of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to
deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the
rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, 
and/or
sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS
IN THE SOFTWARE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

-------------------------- Apache License 2.0 
--------------------------

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
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      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
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systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and
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      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
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Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

--------------------- BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License 
----------------
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Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------ BSD-3-Clause New License 
----------------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

    1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
       and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

    3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors
       may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software without
       specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY
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EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT
SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT
OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT LIABILITY, OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE 
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------- Mozilla Public License 
-------------------------
Bundle of CA Root Certificates

Certificate data from Mozilla as of: Thu Nov  3 19:04:19 2011#
This is a bundle of X.509 certificates of public Certificate 
Authorities
(CA). These were automatically extracted from Mozilla's root 
certificates
file (certdata.txt).  This file can be found in the mozilla source 
tree:
https://hg.mozilla.org/mozilla-central/file/tip/security/nss/lib/ckfw/
builtins/certdata.txt
It contains the certificates in PEM format and therefore
can be directly used with curl / libcurl / php_curl, or with
an Apache+mod_ssl webserver for SSL client authentication.
Just configure this file as the SSLCACertificateFile.#

***** BEGIN LICENSE BLOCK *****
This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public 
License,
v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You 
can obtain
one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

***** END LICENSE BLOCK *****
@(#) $RCSfile: certdata.txt,v $ $Revision: 1.80 $ $Date: 2011/11/03 
15:11:58 $

Mozilla Public License
Version 2.0
1. Definitions
    1.1. “Contributor”
        means each individual or legal entity that creates, 
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contributes to
        the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

    1.2. “Contributor Version”
        means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) 
used by
        a Contributor and that particular Contributor’s Contribution.

    1.3. “Contribution”
        means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

    1.4. “Covered Software”
        means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
        the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source 
Code Form,
        and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case 
including portions thereof.

    1.5. “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”
        means that the initial Contributor has attached the notice 
described
        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or that the Covered 
Software
        was made available under the terms of version 1.1 or earlier 
of the
        License, but not also under the terms of a Secondary License.

    1.6. “Executable Form”
        means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

    1.7. “Larger Work”
        means a work that combines Covered Software with other 
material, in a
        separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

    1.8. “License”
        means this document.

    1.9. “Licensable”
        means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent 
possible, whether
        at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all 
of the rights
        conveyed by this License.

    1.10. “Modifications”
        means any of the following: any file in Source Code Form that 
results
        from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the 
contents of
        Covered Software; or any new file in Source Code Form that 
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contains any
        Covered Software.

    1.11. “Patent Claims” of a Contributor
        means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, 
method,
        process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
        Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
        License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, 
having
        made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
        Contributor Version.

    1.12. “Secondary License”
        means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the 
GNU
        Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero 
General
        Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those 
licenses.

    1.13. “Source Code Form”
        means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

    1.14. “You” (or “Your”)
        means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under 
this
        License. For legal entities, “You” includes any entity that 
controls,
        is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For 
purposes
        of this definition, “control” means (a) the power, direct or 
indirect,
        to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether 
by contract
        or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent 
(50%) of the
        outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
    2.1. Grants
        Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, 
non-exclusive
        license: under intellectual property rights (other than patent 
or trademark)
        Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make 
available, modify,
        display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its 
Contributions,
        either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part 
of a Larger
        Work; and under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, 
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use, sell, offer
        for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its 
Contributions
        or its Contributor Version.

    2.2. Effective Date
        The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any 
Contribution become
        effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first distributes
        such Contribution.

    2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope
        The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights 
granted under
        this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the
        distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this 
License.
        Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a
        Contributor:
        for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered 
Software; or
        for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
party’s
        modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of 
its
        Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
        Version); or under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software 
in the
        absence of its Contributions.
        This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, 
service marks,
        or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to 
comply with
        the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

    2.4. Subsequent Licenses
        No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your 
choice to
        distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of 
this
        License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary 
License
        (if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

    2.5. Representation
        Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its 
Contributions
        are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to 
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grant the rights
        to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

    2.6. Fair Use
        This License is not intended to limit any rights You have 
under applicable
        copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other 
equivalents.

    2.7. Conditions
        Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses 
granted in
        Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
    3.1. Distribution of Source Form
        All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, 
including any
        Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must 
be under
        the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source
        Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of 
this License,
        and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not 
attempt to
        alter or restrict the recipients’ rights in the Source Code 
Form.

    3.2. Distribution of Executable Form
        If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:
        such Covered Software must also be made available in Source 
Code Form,
        as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of 
the
        Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code 
Form
        by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more 
than the
        cost of distribution to the recipient; and You may distribute 
such
        Executable Form under the terms of this License, or sublicense 
it under
        different terms, provided that the license for the Executable 
Form
        does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients’ rights in 
the
        Source Code Form under this License.

    3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work
        You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of 
Your choice,
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        provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License
        for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination 
of Covered
        Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary 
Licenses, and the
        Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, 
this License
        permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software 
under the
        terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of 
the Larger
        Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered 
Software under
        the terms of either this License or such Secondary License(s).

    3.4. Notices
        You may not remove or alter the substance of any license 
notices (including
        copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations
        of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the 
Covered Software,
        except that You may alter any license notices to the extent 
required to
        remedy known factual inaccuracies.

    3.5. Application of Additional Terms
        You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, 
support,
        indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients 
of Covered
        Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and 
not on
        behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear 
that any
        such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered
        by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every 
Contributor for
        any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of 
warranty,
        support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may 
include additional
        disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific 
to any
        jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
    If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of 
this License
    with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to 
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statute, judicial
    order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of 
this License
    to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations 
and the code
    they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file 
included with all
    distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except 
to the extent
    prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be 
sufficiently
    detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to 
understand it.

5. Termination
    5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically
         if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You 
become
         compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a 
particular
         Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and 
until such
         Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, 
and (b) on
         an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of 
the
         non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days 
after You
         have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a 
particular
         Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such 
Contributor
         notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, 
this is
         the first time You have received notice of non-compliance 
with this
         License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior 
to 30
         days after Your receipt of the notice.

    5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
         infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
         counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor 
Version
         directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights 
granted
         to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software 
under Section
         2.1 of this License shall terminate.
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    5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, 
all end
         user license agreements (excluding distributors and 
resellers) which
         have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under 
this License
         prior to termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty
    Covered Software is provided under this License on an “as is” 
basis, without
    warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, 
including,
    without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is free 
of defects,
    merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-infringing. The 
entire
    risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered Software is 
with You.
    Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You 
(not any
    Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing, repair, 
or correction.
    This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part of this 
License. No
    use of any Covered Software is authorized under this License 
except under
    this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability
    Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
    negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or 
anyone who
    distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You 
for any
    direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any character
    including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of 
goodwill,
    work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all 
other commercial
    damages or losses, even if such party shall have been informed of 
the possibility
    of such damages. This limitation of liability shall not apply to 
liability for
    death or personal injury resulting from such party’s negligence to 
the extent
    applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some jurisdictions do 
not allow the
    exclusion or limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so 
this exclusion
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    and limitation may not apply to You.

8. Litigation
    Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts of
    a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place 
of business
    and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that 
jurisdiction, without
    reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this 
Section shall
    prevent a party’s ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
    This License represents the complete agreement concerning the 
subject matter
    hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be 
unenforceable, such
    provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make 
it enforceable.
    Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a 
contract shall
    be construed against the drafter shall not be used to construe 
this License
    against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
    10.1. New Versions
        Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided 
in Section
        10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or
        publish new versions of this License. Each version will be 
given a
        distinguishing version number.

    10.2. Effect of New Versions
        You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the 
version
        of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
        or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the 
license steward.

    10.3. Modified Versions
        If you create software not governed by this License, and you 
want to create
        a new license for such software, you may create and use a 
modified version
        of this License if you rename the license and remove any 
references to the
        name of the license steward (except to note that such modified 
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license
        differs from this License).

    10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With 
Secondary Licenses
        If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is 
Incompatible With Secondary
        Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the 
notice described in
        Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
    This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla 
Public License, v. 2.0.
    If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can 
obtain one at
    https://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

    If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a 
particular file, then
    You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a relevant
    directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such a 
notice.

    You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses” Notice
    This Source Code Form is “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”, 
as defined by the
    Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE 
------------------
           GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
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Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
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General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

          GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
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program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
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    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
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subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
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under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.
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  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
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excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.
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  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
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does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------ PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE 
------------------
1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation 
("PSF"), and
   the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise 
using Python
   2.7.12 software in source or binary form and its associated 
documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
   grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
   analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
   distribute, and otherwise use Python 2.7.12 alone or in any 
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derivative
   version, provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's 
notice of
   copyright, i.e., "Copyright © 2001-2016 Python Software Foundation; 
All Rights
   Reserved" are retained in Python 2.7.12 alone or in any derivative 
version
   prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or
   incorporates Python 2.7.12 or any part thereof, and wants to make 
the
   derivative work available to others as provided herein, then 
Licensee hereby
   agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of the changes 
made to Python
   2.7.12.

4. PSF is making Python 2.7.12 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.
   PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  BY 
WAY OF
   EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
   WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE 
OR THAT THE
   USE OF PYTHON 2.7.12 WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
2.7.12
   FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF
   MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 2.7.12, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE
   THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship
   of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and Licensee.  
This License
   Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF trademarks or trade 
name in a
   trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
   third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python 2.7.12, Licensee 
agrees
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   to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

The Go Authors - golang.org/x/crypto 0.6.0

------------------------------ Top-Level License 
-------------------------------
BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

---------------------------------- Copyright 
-----------------------------------

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

---------------------------------- Patents 
-------------------------------------

Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.
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Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

-------------------------- Fourth Party Dependencies 
---------------------------

----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
-  BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/net

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.
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THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

== Patents

Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

== Dependency
golang.org/x/sys

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
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notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

== Patents

Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

== Dependency
golang.org/x/term

== License Type
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SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
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rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

== Dependency
golang.org/x/text

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
+C1
== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
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infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

The Go Authors - Go Time 0.3.0

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
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implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

Oracle and/or its affiliates - OCI SDK for Go
65.33.0

"Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All 
rights reserved.
This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 as shown at https://oss.oracle.com/licenses/upl
or Apache License 2.0 as shown at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0. You may choose either license.
 ____________________________
The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the ""Software""), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a ""Larger Work"" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.
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This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ""AS IS"", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the ""License""); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an ""AS IS"" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
""License"" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
""Licensor"" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by 
the copyright owner that is granting the License.
""Legal Entity"" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all 
other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common 
control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, 
""control"" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the 
direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or 
otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the 
outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
""You"" (or ""Your"") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity 
exercising permissions granted by this License.
""Source"" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications, including but not limited to software source code, 
documentation source, and configuration files.
""Object"" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
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transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
""Work"" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or 
Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a 
copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an 
example is provided in the Appendix below).
""Derivative Works"" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
""Contribution"" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, ""submitted"" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as ""Not a Contribution.""
""Contributor"" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
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or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a ""NOTICE"" text file as part of its 
distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must 
include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within 
such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any 
part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: 
within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; 
within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an ""AS IS"" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES 
OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, 
without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-
INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with 

1958



Your exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets ""[]""
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same ""printed page"" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the ""License"");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an ""AS IS"" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License."

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
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------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- MIT License
- BSD-3-Clause
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------

======================== Third Party Components 
========================

testify
* Copyright © 2012-2020 Mat Ryer, Tyler Bunnell and contributors.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/stretchr/testify
* Project home: https://github.com/stretchr/testify

flock
* Copyright (c) 2015-2020, Tim Heckman
* License: BSD-3-Clause
* Source code: https://github.com/gofrs/flock
* Project home: https://github.com/gofrs/flock

gobreaker
* Copyright 2015 Sony Corporation
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/sony/gobreaker
* Project home: https://github.com/sony/gobreaker

sys
* Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
* License: BSD-3-Clause
* Source code: https://cs.opensource.google/go/x/sys
* Project home: https://pkg.go.dev/golang.org/x/sys

=============================== Licenses 
===============================

testify

MIT License

Copyright (c) 2012-2020 Mat Ryer, Tyler Bunnell and contributors.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
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furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------------------------------------

gobreaker

The MIT License (MIT)

Copyright 2015 Sony Corporation

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
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OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------------------------------------

flock

Copyright (c) 2015-2020, Tim Heckman
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this
  list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice,
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
  and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

* Neither the name of gofrs nor the names of its contributors may be 
used
  to endorse or promote products derived from this software without
  specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR
SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) 
HOWEVER
CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT 
LIABILITY,
OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
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------------------------------------------------------------------

/x/sys

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Eclipse Foundation Eclipse jersey-container-
servlet-core 2.39

Eclipse Public License - v 2.0
    THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS 
ECLIPSE
    PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION
    OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS 
AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

  a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
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     Distributed under this Agreement, and

  b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
     i) changes to the Program, and
     ii) additions to the Program;
  where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from
  and are Distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution
  "originates" from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by
  such Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor's 
behalf.
  Contributions do not include changes or additions to the Program that
  are not Modified Works.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that Distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor which
are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone
or when combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with this
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement
or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or other
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for which the
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship.

"Modified Works" shall mean any work in Source Code or other form that
results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any new 
file
in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program. Modified
Works shall not include works that contain only declarations,
interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of the Program solely
in each case in order to link to, bind by name, or subclass the Program
or Modified Works thereof.

"Distribute" means the acts of a) distributing or b) making available
in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

"Source Code" means the form of a Program preferred for making
modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
documentation source, and configuration files.

"Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License,
Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
Contributor.
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2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

  a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
  grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright
  license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display,
  publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such
  Contributor, if any, and such Derivative Works.

  b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
  grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent
  license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell,
  import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such Contributor,
  if any, in Source Code or other form. This patent license shall
  apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, at
  the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such addition
  of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the
  Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other
  combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is
  licensed hereunder.

  c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the
  licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are
  provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the
  patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity.
  Each Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims
  brought by any other entity based on infringement of intellectual
  property rights or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the
  rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby
  assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual
  property rights needed, if any. For example, if a third party
  patent license is required to allow Recipient to Distribute the
  Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license
  before distributing the Program.

  d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has
  sufficient copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant
  the copyright license set forth in this Agreement.

  e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary License, no
  Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient (other than
  those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of such Recipient's
  receipt of the Program under the terms of a Secondary License
  (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

3. REQUIREMENTS

3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

  a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
  accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
  the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
  is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
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  obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily
  used for software exchange; and

  b) the Contributor may Distribute the Program under a license
  different than this Agreement, provided that such license:
     i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all other Contributors all
     warranties and conditions, express and implied, including
     warranties or conditions of title and non-infringement, and
     implied warranties or conditions of merchantability and fitness
     for a particular purpose;

     ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other Contributors all
     liability for damages, including direct, indirect, special,
     incidental and consequential damages, such as lost profits;

     iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights
     in the Source Code under section 3.2; and

     iv) requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any
     party to be under a license that satisfies the requirements
     of this section 3.

3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

  a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
  Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
  files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the initial
  Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice described in
  Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be made available
  under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and

  b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of
  the Program.

3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or limitations
of liability ("notices") contained within the Program from any copy of
the Program which they Distribute, provided that Contributors may add
their own appropriate notices.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain responsibilities
with respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this
license is intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program,
the Contributor who includes the Program in a commercial product
offering should do so in a manner which does not create potential
liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a Contributor includes
the Program in a commercial product offering, such Contributor
("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and indemnify every
other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any losses,
damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits
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and other legal actions brought by a third party against the 
Indemnified
Contributor to the extent caused by the acts or omissions of such
Commercial Contributor in connection with its distribution of the 
Program
in a commercial product offering. The obligations in this section do 
not
apply to any claims or Losses relating to any actual or alleged
intellectual property infringement. In order to qualify, an Indemnified
Contributor must: a) promptly notify the Commercial Contributor in
writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial Contributor to 
control,
and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any
related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's responsibility
alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to
defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance
claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other Contributor to
pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor must pay
those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS"
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF
TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the
appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes all
risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement,
including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors,
compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, programs
or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE
EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
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POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of
the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the
Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software
or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's
rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such
litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any licenses
granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement,
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse Foundation
is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may assign the
responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable separate
entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing
version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be
Distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it was
received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
Contributor may elect to Distribute the Program (including its
Contributions) under the new version.

Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient
receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted
under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement is 
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intended
to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor or Recipient.
No third-party beneficiary rights are created under this Agreement.

Exhibit A - Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

"This Source Code may also be made available under the following 
Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set forth 
in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied: {name license(s),
version(s), and exceptions or additional permissions here}."

  Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this Exhibit A
  is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary 
Licenses.

  If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular
  file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a 
LICENSE
  file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to
  look for such a notice.

  You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.
  
--------------------------------------------------------------------
The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991
Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor
Boston, MA 02110-1335
USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to
share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is
intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--
to
make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public
License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and
to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free
Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General
Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price.
Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the
freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this
service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs; and that you know you can do these things.
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To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone
to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These
restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you 
have.
You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code.
And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents.
We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will
individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program
proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent 
must
be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a
notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under
the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers
to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means
either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is
to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either
verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language.
(Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term
"modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running
the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is
covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program
(independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that
is true depends on what the Program does.
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1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously
and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice
and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to
this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other
recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of
it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided
that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part
    thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties
    under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
License.
    (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not
    normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program
    is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and
can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on
the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this
License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire
whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
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your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a
storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the
scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 
1
    and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost
    of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer 
to
    distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed
    only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the
    program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in
    accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control
compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special
exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that 
is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the
executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access
to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to 
copy
the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the 
source
code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source
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along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise
to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will
automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
parties
who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will
not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in
full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all
its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the
Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions
on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not
responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute
so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and
any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not
distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would
not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who
receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way 
you
could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely 
from
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
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integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented
by public license practices. Many people have made generous
contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that
system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up 
to
the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute
software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that 
choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be
a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may
add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those
countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries
not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the
limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version
number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by 
the
Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE
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ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH
YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL
NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR
DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM
(INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED
INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF
THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR
OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.
    Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but
    WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU
    General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1335 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.
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If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type
    `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to 
redistribute
    it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands
you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they
could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

    Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
    program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by
    James Hacker.

    signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989
    Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program
into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications
with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library
General Public License instead of this License.
--------------------------------------------------------------------
CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------------------------------------------
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# Notice for Jersey 
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jersey project.

*  Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

## Trademarks
Eclipse Jersey is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

## Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For
more information regarding authorship of content, please consult the 
listed
source code repository logs.

## Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms
of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be made
available under the following Secondary Licenses when the conditions 
for such
availability set forth in the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 are 
satisfied: GNU
General Public License, version 2 with the GNU Classpath Exception 
which is
available at https://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
exception-2.0

## Source Code
The project maintains the following source code repositories:

* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

## Third-party Content

Angular JS, v1.6.6
* License MIT (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-license.php)
* Project: http://angularjs.org
* Coyright: (c) 2010-2017 Google, Inc.

aopalliance Version 1
* License: all the source code provided by AOP Alliance is Public 
Domain.
* Project: http://aopalliance.sourceforge.net
* Copyright: Material in the public domain is not protected by 
copyright
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Bean Validation API 2.0.2
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://beanvalidation.org/1.1/
* Copyright: 2009, Red Hat, Inc. and/or its affiliates, and individual 
contributors
* by the @authors tag.

Hibernate Validator CDI, 6.2.4.Final 
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: https://beanvalidation.org/
* Repackaged in 
org.glassfish.jersey.server.validation.internal.hibernate

Bootstrap v3.3.7
* License: MIT license (https://github.com/twbs/bootstrap/blob/master/
LICENSE)
* Project: http://getbootstrap.com
* Copyright: 2011-2016 Twitter, Inc

Google Guava Version 18.0
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (C) 2009 The Guava Authors

javax.inject Version: 1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (C) 2009 The JSR-330 Expert Group

Javassist Version 3.29.0-GA
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://www.javassist.org/
* Copyright (C) 1999- Shigeru Chiba. All Rights Reserved.

Jackson JAX-RS Providers Version 2.14.1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Copyright: (c) 2009-2022 FasterXML, LLC. All rights reserved unless 
otherwise indicated.

jQuery v1.12.4
* License: jquery.org/license
* Project: jquery.org
* Copyright: (c) jQuery Foundation

jQuery Barcode plugin 0.3
* License: MIT & GPL (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php & http://www.gnu.org/licenses/gpl.html)
* Project:  http://www.pasella.it/projects/jQuery/barcode
* Copyright: (c) 2009 Antonello Pasella antonello.pasella@gmail.com

JSR-166 Extension - JEP 266
* License: CC0
* No copyright
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* Written by Doug Lea with assistance from members of JCP JSR-166 
Expert Group and released to the public domain, as explained at http://
creativecommons.org/publicdomain/zero/1.0/

KineticJS, v4.7.1
* License: MIT license (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php)
* Project: http://www.kineticjs.com, https://github.com/ericdrowell/
KineticJS
* Copyright: Eric Rowell

org.objectweb.asm Version 9.4
* License: Modified BSD (https://asm.ow2.io/license.html)
* Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom. All rights reserved.

org.osgi.core version 6.0.0
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) OSGi Alliance (2005, 2008). All Rights Reserved.

org.glassfish.jersey.server.internal.monitoring.core
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) 2015-2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Copyright 2010-2013 Coda Hale and Yammer, Inc.

W3.org documents
* License: W3C License
* Copyright: Copyright (c) 1994-2001 World Wide Web Consortium, 
(Massachusetts Institute of Technology, Institut National de Recherche 
en Informatique et en Automatique, Keio University). All Rights 
Reserved. http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
----------------
Fourth Party Dependencies 
org.glassfish.hk2.external » jakarta.inject
EPL 2.0    
GPL2 w/ CPE

Notice.txt
# Notices for Eclipse GlassFish

This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse GlassFish 
project.

* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.glassfish

## Trademarks

Eclipse GlassFish, and GlassFish are trademarks of the Eclipse 
Foundation.

## Copyright
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All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For
more information regarding authorship of content, please consult the 
listed
source code repository logs.

## Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms
of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be made
available under the following Secondary Licenses when the conditions 
for such
availability set forth in the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 are 
satisfied: GNU
General Public License, version 2 with the GNU Classpath Exception 
which is
available at https://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
exception-2.0

## Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-ha-api
* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-logging-annotation-
processor
* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-shoal
* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-cdi-porting-tck
* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-jsftemplating
* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2-extra
* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2
* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-fighterfish

## Third-party Content

This project leverages the following third party content.

None

## Cryptography

Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
currently
may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, and/or re-
export to
another country, of encryption software. BEFORE using any encryption 
software,
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please check the country's laws, regulations and policies concerning 
the import,
possession, or use, and re-export of encryption software, to see if 
this is
permitted.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
----------------------------------------
jakarta.persistence » jakarta.persistence-api
EPL 2.0
EDL 1.0
Copyright (c) 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Notice.txt
Notices for Jakarta Persistence
This content is produced and maintained by the Jakarta Persistence 
project.

Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jpa
Trademarks
Jakarta Persistence is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

Copyright
All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For more information regarding authorship of content, 
please consult the listed source code repository logs.

Declared Project Licenses
This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at 
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0, or the Eclipse Distribution 
License v. 1.0 which is available at http://www.eclipse.org/org/
documents/edl-v10.php.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR BSD-3-Clause

Source Code
The project maintains the following source code repositories:

https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jpa-api
Third-party Content
This project leverages the following third party content.

None

Cryptography
Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
currently may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, 
and/or re-export to another country, of encryption software. BEFORE 
using any encryption software, please check the country's laws, 
regulations and policies concerning the import, possession, or use, 
and re-export of encryption software, to see if this is permitted.
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--------------------------------------------------------
jakarta.servlet » jakarta.servlet-api
EPL 2.0    
GPL2 w/ CPE
Copyright (c) 1997, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Notice.txt
Notices for Eclipse Project for Servlet
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Project for 
Servlet project.

Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.servlet
Trademarks
Eclipse Project for Servlet is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

Copyright
All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For more information regarding authorship of content, 
please consult the listed source code repository logs.

Declared Project Licenses
This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at 
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be 
made available under the following Secondary Licenses when the 
conditions for such availability set forth in the Eclipse Public 
License v. 2.0 are satisfied: GNU General Public License, version 2 
with the GNU Classpath Exception which is available at https://
www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
exception-2.0

Source Code
The project maintains the following source code repositories:

https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/servlet-api
Third-party Content
Cryptography
Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
currently may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, 
and/or re-export to another country, of encryption software. BEFORE 
using any encryption software, please check the country's laws, 
regulations and policies concerning the import, possession, or use, 
and re-export of encryption software, to see if this is permitted.

==================================================

Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.
All rights reserved.
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
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modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:
Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, 
this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

The Go Authors - Go terminal/console support
0.8.0

SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

---------------------------------- Copyright 
-----------------------------------

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
""AS IS"" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
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A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

---------------------------------- Patents 
-------------------------------------

Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

""This implementation"" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

-------------------------- Fourth Party Dependencies 
---------------------------

----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
-  BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/sys

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
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Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
""""AS IS"""" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

== Patents

Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

""""This implementation"""" means the copyrightable works distributed 
by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
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infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

Oracle Exadata OCI Cloud at Customer 23.3.1.0.0

Required notices for open source or other separately licensed software products or
components distributed in Exadata Cloud@Customer are identified in the following
licensing information. Additional notices and/or licenses may be found in the included
documentation or readme files of the individual third party software.

Commons Lang 5317ec6

NOTICE:
Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2023 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
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      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
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but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
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          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
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file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
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      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and 
limitations under the License.

Jettison 1.5.4

Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
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modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."
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      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
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must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
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      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   Copyright 2006 Envoi Solutions LLC

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
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   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Jetty 9.4.52.V20230823

########## MAIN component is licensed under EPL and Apache 2.0 License 
####

########################## LICENSE for MAIN component ##############

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the
terms of the Eclipse Public License 1.0 which is available at
https://www.eclipse.org/org/documents/epl-1.0/EPL-1.0.txt
or the Apache Software License 2.0 which is available at
https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Eclipse Public License - v 1.0

    THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS 
ECLIPSE
    PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION
    OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS 
AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

  a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
     Distributed under this Agreement, and

  b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
     i) changes to the Program, and
     ii) additions to the Program;
  where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from
  and are Distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution
  "originates" from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by
  such Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor's 
behalf.
  Contributions do not include changes or additions to the Program that
  are not Modified Works.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that Distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor which
are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone
or when combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with this
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Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement
or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or other
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for which the
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship.

"Modified Works" shall mean any work in Source Code or other form that
results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any new 
file
in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program. Modified
Works shall not include works that contain only declarations,
interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of the Program solely
in each case in order to link to, bind by name, or subclass the Program
or Modified Works thereof.

"Distribute" means the acts of a) distributing or b) making available
in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

"Source Code" means the form of a Program preferred for making
modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
documentation source, and configuration files.

"Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License,
Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
Contributor.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

  a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
  grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright
  license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display,
  publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such
  Contributor, if any, and such Derivative Works.

  b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
  grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent
  license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell,
  import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such Contributor,
  if any, in Source Code or other form. This patent license shall
  apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, at
  the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such addition
  of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the
  Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other
  combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is
  licensed hereunder.
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  c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the
  licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are
  provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the
  patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity.
  Each Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims
  brought by any other entity based on infringement of intellectual
  property rights or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the
  rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby
  assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual
  property rights needed, if any. For example, if a third party
  patent license is required to allow Recipient to Distribute the
  Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license
  before distributing the Program.

  d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has
  sufficient copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant
  the copyright license set forth in this Agreement.

  e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary License, no
  Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient (other than
  those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of such Recipient's
  receipt of the Program under the terms of a Secondary License
  (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

3. REQUIREMENTS

3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

  a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
  accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
  the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
  is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
  obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily
  used for software exchange; and

  b) the Contributor may Distribute the Program under a license
  different than this Agreement, provided that such license:
     i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all other Contributors all
     warranties and conditions, express and implied, including
     warranties or conditions of title and non-infringement, and
     implied warranties or conditions of merchantability and fitness
     for a particular purpose;

     ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other Contributors all
     liability for damages, including direct, indirect, special,
     incidental and consequential damages, such as lost profits;

     iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights
     in the Source Code under section 3.2; and

     iv) requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any
     party to be under a license that satisfies the requirements
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     of this section 3.

3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

  a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
  Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
  files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the initial
  Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice described in
  Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be made available
  under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and

  b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of
  the Program.

3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or limitations
of liability ("notices") contained within the Program from any copy of
the Program which they Distribute, provided that Contributors may add
their own appropriate notices.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain responsibilities
with respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this
license is intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program,
the Contributor who includes the Program in a commercial product
offering should do so in a manner which does not create potential
liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a Contributor includes
the Program in a commercial product offering, such Contributor
("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and indemnify every
other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any losses,
damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits
and other legal actions brought by a third party against the 
Indemnified
Contributor to the extent caused by the acts or omissions of such
Commercial Contributor in connection with its distribution of the 
Program
in a commercial product offering. The obligations in this section do 
not
apply to any claims or Losses relating to any actual or alleged
intellectual property infringement. In order to qualify, an Indemnified
Contributor must: a) promptly notify the Commercial Contributor in
writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial Contributor to 
control,
and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any
related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance
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claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's responsibility
alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to
defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance
claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other Contributor to
pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor must pay
those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS"
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF
TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the
appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes all
risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement,
including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors,
compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, programs
or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE
EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of
the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the
Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software
or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's
rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such
litigation is filed.
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All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any licenses
granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement,
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse Foundation
is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may assign the
responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable separate
entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing
version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be
Distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it was
received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
Contributor may elect to Distribute the Program (including its
Contributions) under the new version.

Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient
receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted
under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement is 
intended
to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor or Recipient.
No third-party beneficiary rights are created under this Agreement.

Exhibit A - Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

"This Source Code may also be made available under the following
Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set forth
in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied: {name license(s),
version(s), and exceptions or additional permissions here}."

  Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this Exhibit A
  is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary 
Licenses.

  If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular
  file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a 
LICENSE
  file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to
  look for such a notice.
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  You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
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      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
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      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
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          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
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a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR Apache-2.0

########################## END OF LICENSE for MAIN component 
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##############

########################## NOTICE.txt for MAIN component ##############

Notices for Eclipse Jetty
======================
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jetty project.

Project home: https://www.eclipse.org/jetty/

Trademarks
----------
Eclipse Jetty, and Jetty are trademarks of the Eclipse Foundation.

Copyright
---------
All contributions are the property of the respective authors or of
entities to which copyright has been assigned by the authors (eg. 
employer).

Declared Project Licenses
-------------------------
This artifacts of this project are made available under the terms of:

  * the Eclipse Public License v. 1.0
    http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-v10.html
    SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-1.0

  or

  * the Apache License, Version 2.0
    https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.
    SPDX-License-Identifier: Apache-2.0

The following dependencies are EPL.
 * org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:org.eclipse.jdt.core

The following dependencies are EPL and ASL2.
 * org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.security.auth.message

The following dependencies are EPL and CDDL 1.0.
 * org.eclipse.jetty.orbit:javax.mail.glassfish

If ALPN is used to negotiate HTTP/2 connections, then the following
distribution may be included in the distribution or downloaded when 
ALPN
module is selected. These artifacts replace/modify OpenJDK classes.
The modifications are hosted at github and both modified and original
are under GPL v2 with classpath exceptions.
http://openjdk.java.net/legal/gplv2+ce.html
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 * java.sun.security.ssl

The following dependencies are licensed by the OW2 Foundation 
according to the
terms of http://asm.ow2.org/license.html

 * org.ow2.asm:asm-commons
 * org.ow2.asm:asm

The following dependencies are ASL2 licensed.

 * org.apache.taglibs:taglibs-standard-spec
 * org.apache.taglibs:taglibs-standard-impl

The following dependencies are ASL2 licensed.  Based on selected 
classes from
following Apache Tomcat jars, all ASL2 licensed.

 * org.mortbay.jasper:apache-jsp
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jasper
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-juli
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jsp-api
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-el-api
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jasper-el
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-api
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-util-scan
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-util
 * org.mortbay.jasper:apache-el
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-jasper-el
 * org.apache.tomcat:tomcat-el-api

The following artifacts are CDDL + GPLv2 with classpath exception.
https://glassfish.dev.java.net/nonav/public/CDDL+GPL.html

 * org.eclipse.jetty.toolchain:jetty-schemas

Cryptography
------------
Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
currently
may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, and/or re-
export to
another country, of encryption software. BEFORE using any encryption 
software,
please check the country's laws, regulations and policies concerning 
the import,
possession, or use, and re-export of encryption software, to see if 
this is
permitted.

The UnixCrypt.java code implements the one way cryptography used by
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Unix systems for simple password protection.  Copyright 1996 Aki 
Yoshida,
modified April 2001  by Iris Van den Broeke, Daniel Deville.
Permission to use, copy, modify and distribute UnixCrypt
for non-commercial or commercial purposes and without fee is
granted provided that the copyright notice appears in all copies.

########################## END OF NOTICE.txt for MAIN component 
##############

########################License for 4th party component ASM 
##############
#################License for 4th party component ASM-COOMON 
##############

https://asm.ow2.io/license.html

License
ASM is released under the following 3-Clause BSD License:

ASM: a very small and fast Java bytecode manipulation framework
Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
  contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
  this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
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ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

#########License.txt of 4th party component SLF4J-API 
#############################

Copyright (c) 2004-2022 QOS.ch Sarl (Switzerland)
All rights reserved.

Permission is hereby granted, free  of charge, to any person obtaining
a  copy  of this  software  and  associated  documentation files  (the
"Software"), to  deal in  the Software without  restriction, including
without limitation  the rights to  use, copy, modify,  merge, publish,
distribute,  sublicense, and/or sell  copies of  the Software,  and to
permit persons to whom the Software  is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The  above  copyright  notice  and  this permission  notice  shall  be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE  SOFTWARE IS  PROVIDED  "AS  IS", WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF ANY  KIND,
EXPRESS OR  IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED  TO THE  WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY,    FITNESS    FOR    A   PARTICULAR    PURPOSE    AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

###### License.txt of 4th party component org.conscrypt:conscrypt-
openjdk-uber ######

License: Apache 2.0

Notice:

Copyright 2016 The Android Open Source Project

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
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This product contains a modified portion of `Netty`, a configurable 
network
stack in Java, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * licenses/LICENSE.netty.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://netty.io/

This product contains a modified portion of `Apache Harmony`, modular 
Java runtime,
which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * licenses/LICENSE.harmony.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://harmony.apache.org/

GSON 2.8.9

Google Gson

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.
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      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
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Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and
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      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or

2014



      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   Copyright (C) 2008 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
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implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2009 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2010 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2011 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

 Copyright (C) 2012 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
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you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2014 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2015 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2016 The Gson Authors

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
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WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2016 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2017 The Gson authors

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2017 Google Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Copyright (C) 2018 The Gson authors
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Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

Bouncy Castle Crypto API 1.0.2.3 (FIPS)

Copyright (c) 2000 - 2019 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc. 
(https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Berkeley Internet Name Domain server and
utilities (BIND) 9.11.4-26.P2.el7_9.10

========================================
Berkeley Internet Name Domain server and utilities (BIND) License:

Mozilla Public 
License, version 2.0

1. Definitions
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1.1. "Contributor"

     means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes 
to the
     creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"

     means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) 
used by a
     Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"

     means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"

     means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached the
     notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code 
Form, and
     Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including 
portions
     thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
     means

     a. that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described 
in
        Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

     b. that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the 
terms of
        a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"

     means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"

     means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, 
in a
     separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"

     means this document.
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1.9. "Licensable"

     means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, 
whether
     at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all of 
the
     rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"

     means any of the following:

     a. any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered 
Software; or

     b. any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered 
Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor

      means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
      process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
      Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the 
License,
      by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, 
import,
      or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor 
Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"

      means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the 
GNU Lesser
      General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General 
Public
      License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"

      means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")

      means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under 
this
      License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that 
controls, is
      controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes 
of this
      definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, 
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to cause
      the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or
      otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of 
the
      outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions

2.1. Grants

     Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
     non-exclusive license:

     a. under intellectual property rights (other than patent or 
trademark)
        Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make 
available,
        modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
        Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with 
Modifications, or
        as part of a Larger Work; and

     b. under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, 
offer for
        sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
        Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

     The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any 
Contribution
     become effective for each Contribution on the date the 
Contributor first
     distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

     The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights 
granted under
     this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the
     distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
     Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a
     Contributor:

     a. for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered 
Software; or

     b. for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
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party's
        modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of 
its
        Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
        Version); or

     c. under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the 
absence of
        its Contributions.

     This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
     or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply 
with
     the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

     No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice 
to
     distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
     License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary 
License (if
     permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

     Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
     Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient 
rights to
     grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

     This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
     applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
     equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

     Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses 
granted in
     Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

     All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, 
including any
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     Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be 
under
     the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source
     Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
     License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may 
not
     attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source 
Code
     Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

     If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

     a. such Covered Software must also be made available in Source 
Code Form,
        as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of 
the
        Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code 
Form by
        reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than 
the cost
        of distribution to the recipient; and

     b. You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
        License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that 
the
        license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or 
alter the
        recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

     You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your 
choice,
     provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License for
     the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of 
Covered
     Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, 
and the
     Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
     License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered 
Software
     under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the 
recipient of
     the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the 
Covered
     Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
     License(s).
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3.4. Notices

     You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
     (including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of 
warranty, or
     limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form 
of the
     Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices 
to the
     extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

     You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, 
support,
     indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of 
Covered
     Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not 
on
     behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that 
any
     such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered by
     You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor 
for any
     liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
     indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
     disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to 
any
     jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation

   If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this 
License
   with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute,
   judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the 
terms of
   this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the
   limitations and the code they affect. Such description must be 
placed in a
   text file included with all distributions of the Covered Software 
under
   this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute or 
regulation,
   such description must be sufficiently detailed for a recipient of 
ordinary
   skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination
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5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically if You
     fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become 
compliant,
     then the rights granted under this License from a particular 
Contributor
     are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such 
Contributor
     explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an 
ongoing
     basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the non-
compliance by
     some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have come back 
into
     compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular Contributor 
are
     reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor notifies You 
of the
     non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is the first time 
You have
     received notice of non-compliance with this License from such
     Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after Your 
receipt
     of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
     infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
     counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor 
Version
     directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights 
granted to
     You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under 
Section
     2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all 
end user
     license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which 
have been
     validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License 
prior to
     termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty

   Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" basis,
   without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or 
statutory,
   including, without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software 
is free
   of defects, merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-
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infringing.
   The entire risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered 
Software
   is with You. Should any Covered Software prove defective in any 
respect,
   You (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary 
servicing,
   repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an 
essential
   part of this License. No use of  any Covered Software is authorized 
under
   this License except under this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability

   Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
   negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or 
anyone who
   distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You 
for any
   direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any
   character including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, 
loss of
   goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any 
and all
   other commercial damages or losses, even if such party shall have 
been
   informed of the possibility of such damages. This limitation of 
liability
   shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury resulting 
from
   such party's negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such
   limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or 
limitation of
   incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and 
limitation may
   not apply to You.

8. Litigation

   Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts
   of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place 
of
   business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
   jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. 
Nothing
   in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring cross-
claims or
   counter-claims.
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9. Miscellaneous

   This License represents the complete agreement concerning the 
subject
   matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
   unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
   necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which 
provides that
   the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter 
shall not
   be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License

10.1. New Versions

      Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
      10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or
      publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given 
a
      distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

      You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the 
version
      of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
      or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the 
license
      steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

      If you create software not governed by this License, and you 
want to
      create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
      modified version of this License if you rename the license and 
remove
      any references to the name of the license steward (except to 
note that
      such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
      Licenses If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is
      Incompatible With Secondary Licenses under the terms of this 
version of
      the License, the notice described in Exhibit B of this License 
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must be
      attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

      This Source Code Form is subject to the
      terms of the Mozilla Public License, v.
      2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not
      distributed with this file, You can
      obtain one at
      http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file,
then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a
relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such 
a
notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice

      This Source Code Form is "Incompatible
      With Secondary Licenses", as defined by
      the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

-------------------------------------------------------------
- openssl-devel-1.0.2k-16.0.1.el7.x86_64
- openssl-1.0.2k-16.0.1.el7.x86_64

/* ====================================================================
 * Copyright (c) 1998-2019 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
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 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ====================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 */

 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------

/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.
 *
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long 
as
 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
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terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the 
library
 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
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ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 *
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
 */

________________________________________________________________

Fourth-party components covered by MIT license:
https://github.com/json-c/json-c/blob/master/COPYING
- json-c-devel-0.11-4.el7_0.x86_64
- json-c-0.11-4.el7_0.x86_64

Copyright (c) 2009-2012 Eric Haszlakiewicz

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

----------------------------------------------------------------

Copyright (c) 2004, 2005 Metaparadigm Pte Ltd
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Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining a
copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"),
to deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation
the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, 
sublicense,
and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be included
in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

-------------------------------------
libcap-devel-2.22.9.el7.x86_64

Unless otherwise *explicitly* stated, the following text describes the
licensed conditions under which the contents of this libcap release
may be used and distributed:

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms of libcap, with
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following
conditions are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain any existing copyright
   notice, and this entire permission notice in its entirety,
   including the disclaimer of warranties.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce all prior and current
   copyright notices, this list of conditions, and the following
   disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
   with the distribution.

3. The name of any author may not be used to endorse or promote
   products derived from this software without their specific prior
   written permission.
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ALTERNATIVELY, this product may be distributed under the terms of the
GNU General Public License (v2.0 - see below), in which case the
provisions of the GNU GPL are required INSTEAD OF the above
restrictions.  (This clause is necessary due to a potential conflict
between the GNU GPL and the restrictions contained in a BSD-style
copyright.)

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR(S) BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS
OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--

-------------------------
Full text of gpl-2.0.txt:
-------------------------

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.
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  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
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Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.
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In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.
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  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
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original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
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  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.
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Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

------------------------------------------------
python-devel-2.7.5-77.0.1.el7_6.x86_64 

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
its associated documentation.
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2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that PSF's
License Agreement and PSF's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006 Python Software Foundation; All 
Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python alone or in any derivative version 
prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

BEOPEN.COM LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 2.0
-------------------------------------------

BEOPEN PYTHON OPEN SOURCE LICENSE AGREEMENT VERSION 1

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between BeOpen.com ("BeOpen"), having an
office at 160 Saratoga Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95051, and the
Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using
this software in source or binary form and its associated
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documentation ("the Software").

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this BeOpen Python License
Agreement, BeOpen hereby grants Licensee a non-exclusive,
royalty-free, world-wide license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform
and/or display publicly, prepare derivative works, distribute, and
otherwise use the Software alone or in any derivative version,
provided, however, that the BeOpen Python License is retained in the
Software, alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.

3. BeOpen is making the Software available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  BEOPEN MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, BEOPEN MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

4. BEOPEN SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF THE
SOFTWARE FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS
AS A RESULT OF USING, MODIFYING OR DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE, OR ANY
DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

5. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

6. This License Agreement shall be governed by and interpreted in all
respects by the law of the State of California, excluding conflict of
law provisions.  Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to
create any relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture
between BeOpen and Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant
permission to use BeOpen trademarks or trade names in a trademark
sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or any
third party.  As an exception, the "BeOpen Python" logos available at
http://www.pythonlabs.com/logos.html may be used according to the
permissions granted on that web page.

7. By copying, installing or otherwise using the software, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

CNRI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 1.6.1
---------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Corporation for National
Research Initiatives, having an office at 1895 Preston White Drive,
Reston, VA 20191 ("CNRI"), and the Individual or Organization
("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using Python 1.6.1 software in
source or binary form and its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, CNRI
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
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license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python 1.6.1
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that CNRI's
License Agreement and CNRI's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
1995-2001 Corporation for National Research Initiatives; All Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python 1.6.1 alone or in any derivative
version prepared by Licensee.  Alternately, in lieu of CNRI's License
Agreement, Licensee may substitute the following text (omitting the
quotes): "Python 1.6.1 is made available subject to the terms and
conditions in CNRI's License Agreement.  This Agreement together with
Python 1.6.1 may be located on the Internet using the following
unique, persistent identifier (known as a handle): 1895.22/1013.  This
Agreement may also be obtained from a proxy server on the Internet
using the following URL: http://hdl.handle.net/1895.22/1013".

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python 1.6.1 or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python 1.6.1.

4. CNRI is making Python 1.6.1 available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  CNRI MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, CNRI MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON 1.6.1 WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. CNRI SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
1.6.1 FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 1.6.1,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. This License Agreement shall be governed by the federal
intellectual property law of the United States, including without
limitation the federal copyright law, and, to the extent such
U.S. federal law does not apply, by the law of the Commonwealth of
Virginia, excluding Virginia's conflict of law provisions.
Notwithstanding the foregoing, with regard to derivative works based
on Python 1.6.1 that incorporate non-separable material that was
previously distributed under the GNU General Public License (GPL), the
law of the Commonwealth of Virginia shall govern this License
Agreement only as to issues arising under or with respect to
Paragraphs 4, 5, and 7 of this License Agreement.  Nothing in this
License Agreement shall be deemed to create any relationship of
agency, partnership, or joint venture between CNRI and Licensee.  This
License Agreement does not grant permission to use CNRI trademarks or
trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote products or
services of Licensee, or any third party.
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8. By clicking on the "ACCEPT" button where indicated, or by copying,
installing or otherwise using Python 1.6.1, Licensee agrees to be
bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

        ACCEPT

CWI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 0.9.0 THROUGH 1.2
--------------------------------------------------

Copyright (c) 1991 - 1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Amsterdam,
The Netherlands.  All rights reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that
both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
supporting documentation, and that the name of Stichting Mathematisch
Centrum or CWI not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
distribution of the software without specific, written prior
permission.

STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM BE LIABLE
FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Guava 32.1.2

Copyright (C) 2020 The Guava Authors

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

   Apache License Version 2.0
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                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
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      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
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      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
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      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
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      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

=================================================================
+--- 4th party: com.google.guava:failureaccess

Copyright (C) 2018 The Guava Authors

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at
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       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

   < Apache License Version 2.0>
=================================================================
+--- 4th party: com.google.guava:listenablefuture

Copyright (C) 2018 The Guava Authors

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

   < Apache License Version 2.0>
=================================================================
+--- 4th party: com.google.code.findbugs:jsr305
Copyright: JSR305 expert group

License: BSD 3-Clause

Copyright (c) 2007-2009, JSR305 expert group
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, 
      this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice, 
      this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation 
      and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
    * Neither the name of the JSR305 expert group nor the names of its 
      contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
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from 
      this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

==  jcip-annotations relicensed to Oracle under BSD 3-clause license

Copyright (c) 2005, Brian Goetz and Tim Peierls

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, 
      this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice, 
      this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation 
      and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
    * Neither the name of the JSR305 expert group nor the names of its 
      contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from 
      this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" 
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE 
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE 
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF 
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER 
IN 
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHERWISE) 
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF 
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THE 
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 
   ===================================================================

Copyright 2023 The Error Prone Authors.

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
   
  < Apache License Version 2.0>
  
+--- 4th party: com.google.j2objc:j2objc-annotations

Google Inc.
Daniel Connelly

Copyright 2012 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
   
   < Apache License Version 2.0>

=======================================================================
=
+--- 4th party: org.checkerframework:checker-qual

Copyright 2004-present by the Checker Framework developers

MIT License:
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Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

=======================================================================
====

dnsmasq 2.76-17.el7_9.3

dnsmasq is Copyright (c) 2000-2021 Simon Kelley

It was downloaded from: http://www.thekelleys.org.uk/dnsmasq/

   This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
   it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
   the Free Software Foundation; version 2 dated June, 1991, or
   (at your option) version 3 dated 29 June, 2007.
 
   This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
   but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
   MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
   GNU General Public License for more details.

On Debian GNU/Linux systems, the text of the GNU general public 
license is 
available in the file /usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-2 or 
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/usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-3

The Debian package of dnsmasq was created by Simon Kelley with 
assistance 
from Lars Bahner.

GPL 2 Licence:
========
            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                       59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.
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  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.
\u000C
            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:
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    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)
\u000C
These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
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    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.
\u000C
  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.
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  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.
\u000C
  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
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conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
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             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
\u000C
        How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 19yy  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19yy name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
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be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General
Public License instead of this License.

requests 2.28.2

----------------------------------
Top level component: requests
----------------------------------
Top level copyright: Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
----------------------------------
Top level license: Apache 2.0
----------------------------------
                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
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common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
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      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
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      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
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   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.
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      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

==========================DEPENDENCIES=================================
======
== NAME OF DEPENDENCY #1: urllib3
== License Type: MIT
== Copyright Notices:  Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and 
contributors (see CONTRIBUTORS.txt)
https://git.navylinux.org/installer/doc/-/blob/master/python3-urllib3/
CONTRIBUTORS.txt
========================LICENSE========================================
=====
MIT License

Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and contributors (see 
CONTRIBUTORS.txt)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
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included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
== NAME OF DEPENDENCY #2: certifi
== License Type: Mozilla
== Copyright Notices: Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
========================LICENSE========================================
=====
Mozilla Public License
Version 2.0
1. Definitions
1.1. “Contributor”
means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to the 
creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. “Contributor Version”
means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used by 
a Contributor and that particular Contributor’s Contribution.

1.3. “Contribution”
means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. “Covered Software”
means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has attached 
the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code Form, 
and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including 
portions thereof.

1.5. “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”
means

that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described in 
Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of 
version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the terms of 
a Secondary License.
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1.6. “Executable Form”
means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. “Larger Work”
means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in a 
separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. “License”
means this document.

1.9. “Licensable”
means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, 
whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all 
of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. “Modifications”
means any of the following:

any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to, 
deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered Software; or

any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered Software.

1.11. “Patent Claims” of a Contributor
means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method, 
process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such 
Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the License, 
by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, import, 
or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor Version.

1.12. “Secondary License”
means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU 
Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General 
Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.

1.13. “Source Code Form”
means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. “You” (or “Your”)
means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this 
License. For legal entities, “You” includes any entity that controls, 
is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes of 
this definition, “control” means (a) the power, direct or indirect, to 
cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the 
outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
2.1. Grants
Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-
exclusive license:
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under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark) 
Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available, 
modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its 
Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or 
as part of a Larger Work; and

under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer for 
sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its 
Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date
The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution 
become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope
The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted 
under this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this 
License. Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a Contributor:

for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software; or

for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party’s 
modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its 
Contributions with other software (except as part of its Contributor 
Version); or

under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of 
its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks, or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to 
comply with the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses
No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to 
distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this 
License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License 
(if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation
Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its 
Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights 
to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use
This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under 
applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other 
equivalents.
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2.7. Conditions
Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted 
in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
3.1. Distribution of Source Form
All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including 
any Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be 
under the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of 
this License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may 
not attempt to alter or restrict the recipients’ rights in the Source 
Code Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form
If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code Form, 
as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of the 
Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code Form by 
reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than the cost 
of distribution to the recipient; and

You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this 
License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the 
license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter the 
recipients’ rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work
You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your 
choice, provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination 
of Covered Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary 
Licenses, and the Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary 
Licenses, this License permits You to additionally distribute such 
Covered Software under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that 
the recipient of the Larger Work may, at their option, further 
distribute the Covered Software under the terms of either this License 
or such Secondary License(s).

3.4. Notices
You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices 
(including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, 
or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of 
the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to 
the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms
You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, 
indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of 
Covered Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and 
not on behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear 
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that any such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every 
Contributor for any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result 
of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may 
include additional disclaimers of warranty and limitations of 
liability specific to any jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this 
License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to 
statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with 
the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) 
describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description 
must be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the 
Covered Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited 
by statute or regulation, such description must be sufficiently 
detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination
5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if 
You become compliant, then the rights granted under this License from 
a particular Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and 
until such Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, 
and (b) on an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You 
of the non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after 
You have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a 
particular Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such 
Contributor notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable 
means, this is the first time You have received notice of non-
compliance with this License from such Contributor, and You become 
compliant prior to 30 days after Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions, 
counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version 
directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted 
to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under 
Section 2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all 
end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) 
which have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this 
License prior to termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty
Covered Software is provided under this License on an “as is” basis, 
without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, 
including, without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is 
free of defects, merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-
infringing. The entire risk as to the quality and performance of the 
Covered Software is with You. Should any Covered Software prove 
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defective in any respect, You (not any Contributor) assume the cost of 
any necessary servicing, repair, or correction. This disclaimer of 
warranty constitutes an essential part of this License. No use of any 
Covered Software is authorized under this License except under this 
disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability
Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, 
or anyone who distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be 
liable to You for any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character including, without limitation, 
damages for lost profits, loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses, even if such party shall have been informed of the possibility 
of such damages. This limitation of liability shall not apply to 
liability for death or personal injury resulting from such party’s 
negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. 
Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of 
incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and limitation 
may not apply to You.

8. Litigation
Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal 
place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of 
that jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law 
provisions. Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party’s ability to 
bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject 
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be 
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent 
necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides 
that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter 
shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
10.1. New Versions
Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section 10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or publish new versions of this License. Each version will be 
given a distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions
You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version 
of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software, or under the terms of any subsequent version published by 
the license steward.

10.3. Modified Versions
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If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to 
create a new license for such software, you may create and use a 
modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove 
any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that 
such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With 
Secondary Licenses
If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With 
Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the 
notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public 
License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this 
file, You can obtain one at https://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE 
file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to 
look for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses” Notice
This Source Code Form is “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”, as 
defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
== NAME OF DEPENDENCY #3: idna
== License Type: BSD-3-clause
== Copyright Notices: Copyright (c) 2013-2022, Kim Davies and 
contributors. All rights reserved.
========================LICENSE========================================
=====
Copyright (c) 2014 TrueServer B.V.
Copyright 2014-2017 Horde LLC.  All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

 - Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

 - Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
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A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE HORDE 
PROJECT
OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
== NAME OF DEPENDENCY #4: charset-normalizer
== License Type: MIT
== Copyright Notices: Copyright (c) 2019 TAHRI Ahmed R.
========================LICENSE========================================
=====
MIT License

Copyright (c) 2019 TAHRI Ahmed R.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.
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nginx 1.22.1

------------------------------- Top-level license 
--------------------------
/* 
 * Copyright (C) 2002-2019 Igor Sysoev
 * Copyright (C) 2011-2019 Nginx, Inc.
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the 
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND 
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE 
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY 
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 */

.

.

.
------------------------------- Copyright notices 
--------------------------
.
.
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.
---------------------------- Fourth-party information 
----------------------

OpenSSL 
.

  LICENSE ISSUES
  ===========

  The OpenSSL toolkit stays under a double license, i.e. both the 
conditions of
  the OpenSSL License and the original SSLeay license apply to the 
toolkit.
  See below for the actual license texts.

  OpenSSL License
  ---------------

/* =================================================================
 * Copyright (c) 1998-2019 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
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 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * =================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 */

 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------

/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.
 *
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long 
as
 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
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 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the 
library
 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 *
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
 */
.
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.
== Copyright Notices
.
.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

PCRE LICENCE
------------

PCRE is a library of functions to support regular expressions whose 
syntax
and semantics are as close as possible to those of the Perl 5 language.

Release 8 of PCRE is distributed under the terms of the "BSD" licence, 
as
specified below. The documentation for PCRE, supplied in the "doc"
directory, is distributed under the same terms as the software itself. 
The data
in the testdata directory is not copyrighted and is in the public 
domain.

The basic library functions are written in C and are freestanding. Also
included in the distribution is a set of C++ wrapper functions, and a
just-in-time compiler that can be used to optimize pattern matching. 
These
are both optional features that can be omitted when the library is 
built.

THE BASIC LIBRARY FUNCTIONS
---------------------------

Written by:       Philip Hazel
Email local part: ph10
Email domain:     cam.ac.uk

University of Cambridge Computing Service,
Cambridge, England.

Copyright (c) 1997-2020 University of Cambridge
All rights reserved.

PCRE JUST-IN-TIME COMPILATION SUPPORT
-------------------------------------

Written by:       Zoltan Herczeg
Email local part: hzmester
Email domain:     freemail.hu

Copyright(c) 2010-2020 Zoltan Herczeg
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All rights reserved.

STACK-LESS JUST-IN-TIME COMPILER
--------------------------------

Written by:       Zoltan Herczeg
Email local part: hzmester
Email domain:     freemail.hu

Copyright(c) 2009-2020 Zoltan Herczeg
All rights reserved.

THE C++ WRAPPER FUNCTIONS
-------------------------

Contributed by:   Google Inc.

Copyright (c) 2007-2012, Google Inc.
All rights reserved.

THE "BSD" LICENCE
-----------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
      this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
      documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

    * Neither the name of the University of Cambridge nor the name of 
Google
      Inc. nor the names of their contributors may be used to endorse 
or
      promote products derived from this software without specific 
prior
      written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
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IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF 
THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
.
.
== Copyright Notices
.
.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
zlib license
.
/* zlib.h -- interface of the 'zlib' general purpose compression 
library
  version 1.2.11, January 15th, 2017

  Copyright (C) 1995-2017 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler

  This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied
  warranty.  In no event will the authors be held liable for any 
damages
  arising from the use of this software.

  Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose,
  including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute 
it
  freely, subject to the following restrictions:

  1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must 
not
     claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this 
software
     in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation 
would be
     appreciated but is not required.
  2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must 
not be
     misrepresented as being the original software.
  3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
distribution.

  Jean-loup Gailly        Mark Adler
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  jloup@gzip.org          madler@alumni.caltech.edu

*/
.
.
== Copyright Notices
.
.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

jackson-core 2.13.2

Jackson Core
Copyright © 2008–2019 FasterXML. All rights reserved.

This copy of Jackson JSON processor streaming parser/generator is 
licensed under the
Apache (Software) License, version 2.0 ("the License").
See the License for details about distribution rights, and the
specific rights regarding derivate works.

You may obtain a copy of the License at:

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

NOTICE FILE:
===============
# Jackson JSON processor
 
Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers, as well as 
supported
commercially by FasterXML.com.
 
## Licensing
 
Jackson core and extension components may licensed under different 
licenses.
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.
For more information, including possible other licensing options, 
contact
FasterXML.com (http://fasterxml.com).
 
## Credits
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A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
===============

 From the LICENSE file:

                            Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
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      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
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      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
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contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.
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   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
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   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

jackson-core 2.14.1

------------------------------- Top-level license 
--------------------------
                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).
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      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
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      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
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          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
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      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
------------------------------- Copyright notices 
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--------------------------
# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
---------------------------- Fourth-party information 
----------------------
== jackson-core
== License
Apache 2.0
== Copyright Notices
Copyright (c) 2007- Tatu Saloranta, tatu.saloranta@iki.fi

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
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in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
== jackson-annotations
== License
Apache 2.0
== Copyright Notices
Copyright © 2007–2022 FasterXML. All rights reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at
     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

jackson-databind 2.14.1

------------------------------- Top-level license 
--------------------------
                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or

2095



      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
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      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and
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      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
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      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
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      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
------------------------------- Copyright notices 
--------------------------
# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
---------------------------- Fourth-party information 
----------------------
== jackson-core
== License
Apache 2.0
== Copyright Notices
Copyright (c) 2007- Tatu Saloranta, tatu.saloranta@iki.fi
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# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
== jackson-annotations
== License
Apache 2.0
== Copyright Notices
Copyright © 2007–2022 FasterXML. All rights reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at
     http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.
--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

Suricata 6.0.13

Also applicable for fourth-party libraries libnfnetlink and 
libnetfilter_queue.
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------------------------------- Top-level license 
--------------------------

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.  

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
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authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
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    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
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    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
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distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
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Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
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free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
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necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.
 =====================================================================
.
.
------------------------------- Copyright notices 
--------------------------

      Included as a part of top level license (before Preamble).

=====================================================================
.
.
---------------------------- Fourth-party information 
----------------------

== libnfnetlink

    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
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        Version 2
(added above as top level license)

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== libnetfilter_queue
  
    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
        Version 2
(added above as top level license)  

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== jansson-2.9-1.el6.x86_64.rpm

Copyright (c) 2009-2020 Petri Lehtinen <petri@digip.org>

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== hiredis-0.12.1-1.el7.x86_64.rpm
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Copyright (c) 2009-2011, Salvatore Sanfilippo <antirez at gmail dot 
com>
Copyright (c) 2010-2011, Pieter Noordhuis <pcnoordhuis at gmail dot 
com>

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice,
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
  and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

* Neither the name of Redis nor the names of its contributors may be 
used
  to endorse or promote products derived from this software without 
specific
  prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE FOR
ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR 
SERVICES;
LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER 
CAUSED AND ON
ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== lz4-1.7.5-1.el6.x86_64.rpm

This repository uses 2 different licenses :
- all files in the `lib` directory use a BSD 2-Clause license
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- all other files use a GPLv2 license, unless explicitly stated 
otherwise

Relevant license is reminded at the top of each source file,
and with presence of COPYING or LICENSE file in associated directories.

This model is selected to emphasize that
files in the `lib` directory are designed to be included into 3rd 
party applications,
while all other files, in `programs`, `tests` or `examples`,
are intended to be used "as is", as part of their intended scenarios,
with no intention to support 3rd party integration use cases.

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

== libnet-1.1.6-7.el6.x86_64.rpm

Copyright (c) 1998 - 2002 Mike D. Schiffman <mike@infonexus.com>
Copyright (c) 2009 - 2013 Sam Roberts <vieuxtech@gmail.com>

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS
OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
SUCH DAMAGE.

--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------
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== libmnl

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
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permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
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operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
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you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
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collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
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linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
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    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
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prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
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countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
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           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!
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--------------------------------
(separator)---------------------------------

Stunnel 4.56-6

stunnel license

Copyright (C) 1998-2013 Michal Trojnara

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify 
it under
the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by the Free 
Software
Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any 
later
version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but 
WITHOUT
ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or 
FITNESS
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU General Public License for more 
details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along with
this program; if not, see .

Linking stunnel statically or dynamically with other modules is making
a combined work based on stunnel. Thus, the terms and conditions of the
GNU General Public License cover the whole combination.

In addition, as a special exception, the copyright holder of stunnel 
gives you
permission to combine stunnel with free software programs or libraries 
that
are released under the GNU LGPL and with code included in the standard 
release
of OpenSSL under the OpenSSL License (or modified versions of such 
code, with
unchanged license). You may copy and distribute such a system 
following the
terms of the GNU GPL for stunnel and the licenses of the other code 
concerned.

Note that people who make modified versions of stunnel are not 
obligated to
grant this special exception for their modified versions; it is their 
choice
whether to do so. The GNU General Public License gives permission to 
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release
a modified version without this exception; this exception also makes it
possible to release a modified version which carries forward this 
exception.

=====================
GPL v2 License

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301, USA.
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
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that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:
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    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
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    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.
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  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
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either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
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    Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    
    Copyright (C) 19yy  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1301, USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19yy name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.
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You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General
Public License instead of this License.
==================================================

 OpenSSL License
  ---------------

/* ====================================================================
 * Copyright (c) 1998-2016 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
 *
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 *
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer. 
 *
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in
 *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
 *    distribution.
 *
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
 *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not be 
used to
 *    endorse or promote products derived from this software without
 *    prior written permission. For written permission, please contact
 *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
 *
 * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called "OpenSSL"
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 *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
 *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
 *
 * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the following
 *    acknowledgment:
 *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL Project
 *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
 *
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND ANY
 * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
 * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT OR
 * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
 * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
 * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
 * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
 * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
 * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
 * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
 * ====================================================================
 *
 * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric Young
 * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by Tim
 * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 *
 */

 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------

/* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
 * All rights reserved.
 *
 * This package is an SSL implementation written
 * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
 * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes SSL.
 * 
 * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as long 
as
 * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following conditions
 * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, RSA,
 * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
 * included with this distribution is covered by the same copyright 
terms
 * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
 * 
 * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright notices in
 * the code are not to be removed.
 * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be given 
attribution
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 * as the author of the parts of the library used.
 * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup or
 * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
 * 
 * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 * modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 * are met:
 * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
 *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
 *    must display the following acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
 *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
 *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from the 
library
 *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
 * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from 
 *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
 *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
 * 
 * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
 * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
 * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
 * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
 * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
 * SUCH DAMAGE.
 * 
 * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
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 * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code cannot 
simply be
 * copied and put under another distribution licence
 * [including the GNU Public Licence.]

uuid 1.3.0

github.com/google/uuid
-------- Copyrights
Copyright (c) 2009,2014 Google Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.

-------- License
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with 
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
are met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

perl-JSON 4.10

Copyright 2005-2013 by Makamaka Hannyaharamitu
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This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify 
it under the same terms as Perl itself.

Perl Licensing

    Perl5 is Copyright (C) 1993-2005, by Larry Wall and others.

    It is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it 
under the terms of either:

    a) the GNU General Public License as published by the Free 
Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option) any later 
version, or

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
             Version 1, February 1989

 Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307, USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                Preamble

  The license agreements of most software companies try to keep users
at the mercy of those companies.  By contrast, our General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  The
General Public License applies to the Free Software Foundation's
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it.
You can use it for your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Specifically, the General Public License is designed to make
sure that you have the freedom to give away or sell copies of free
software, that you receive source code or can get it if you want it,
that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free
programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of a such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must tell them their rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
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distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.
\u000C
            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any program or other work which
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be
distributed under the terms of this General Public License.  The
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based
on the Program" means either the Program or any work containing the
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications.  
Each
licensee is addressed as "you".

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's 
source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously 
and
appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice and
disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to this
General Public License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any
other recipients of the Program a copy of this General Public License
along with the Program.  You may charge a fee for the physical act of
transferring a copy.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion 
of
it, and copy and distribute such modifications under the terms of 
Paragraph
1 above, provided that you also do the following:

    a) cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that
    you changed the files and the date of any change; and

    b) cause the whole of any work that you distribute or publish, that
    in whole or in part contains the Program or any part thereof, 
either
    with or without modifications, to be licensed at no charge to all
    third parties under the terms of this General Public License 
(except
    that you may choose to grant warranty protection to some or all
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    third parties, at your option).

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively 
when
    run, you must cause it, when started running for such interactive 
use
    in the simplest and most usual way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this General
    Public License.

    d) You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a
    copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in
    exchange for a fee.

Mere aggregation of another independent work with the Program (or its
derivative) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not 
bring
the other work under the scope of these terms.
\u000C
  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a portion or 
derivative of
it, under Paragraph 2) in object code or executable form under the 
terms of
Paragraphs 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the 
following:

    a) accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,

    b) accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party free (except for a nominal charge
    for the cost of distribution) a complete machine-readable copy of 
the
    corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,

    c) accompany it with the information you received as to where the
    corresponding source code may be obtained.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form alone.)

Source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making
modifications to it.  For an executable file, complete source code 
means
all the source code for all modules it contains; but, as a special
exception, it need not include source code for modules which are 
standard
libraries that accompany the operating system on which the executable
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file runs, or for standard header files or definitions files that
accompany that operating system.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or transfer the
Program except as expressly provided under this General Public License.
Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or 
transfer
the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your rights to 
use
the Program under this License.  However, parties who have received
copies, or rights to use copies, from you under this General Public
License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties
remain in full compliance.

  5. By copying, distributing or modifying the Program (or any work 
based
on the Program) you indicate your acceptance of this license to do so,
and all its terms and conditions.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the 
original
licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to these
terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further restrictions on 
the
recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
\u000C
  7. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of the license which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
the license, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  8. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
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make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  9. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  10. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
\u000C
    Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to humanity, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest 
to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.
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    Copyright (C) 19yy  

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at your option)
    any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software 
Foundation,
    Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA 02111-1307, USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19xx name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the
commands you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show
c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your
program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  program `Gnomovision' (a program to direct compilers to make passes
  at assemblers) written by James Hacker.

  , 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!
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    b) the "Artistic License".

The "Artistic License"

                Preamble

The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a
Package may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some
semblance of artistic control over the development of the package,
while giving the users of the package the right to use and distribute
the Package in a more-or-less customary fashion, plus the right to make
reasonable modifications.

Definitions:

    "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the
    Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files
    created through textual modification.

    "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been
    modified, or has been modified in accordance with the wishes
    of the Copyright Holder as specified below.

    "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or
    copyrights for the package.

    "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing
    this Package.

    "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the
    basis of media cost, duplication charges, time of people involved,
    and so on.  (You will not be required to justify it to the
    Copyright Holder, but only to the computing community at large
    as a market that must bear the fee.)

    "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item
    itself, though there may be fees involved in handling the item.
    It also means that recipients of the item may redistribute it
    under the same conditions they received it.

1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that you
duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.

2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other modifications
derived from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder.  A Package
modified in such a way shall still be considered the Standard Version.

3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided
that you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how and
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when you changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of 
the
following:

    a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make 
them
    Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to Usenet 
or
    an equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major 
archive
    site such as uunet.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder to 
include
    your modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.

    b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or 
organization.

    c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not conflict
    with standard executables, which must also be provided, and provide
    a separate manual page for each non-standard executable that 
clearly
    documents how it differs from the Standard Version.

    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or
executable form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:

    a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library 
files,
    together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) on 
where
    to get the Standard Version.

    b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of
    the Package with your modifications.

    c) give non-standard executables non-standard names, and clearly
    document the differences in manual pages (or equivalent), together
    with instructions on where to get the Standard Version.

    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of this
Package.  You may charge any fee you choose for support of this
Package.  You may not charge a fee for this Package itself.  However,
you may distribute this Package in aggregate with other (possibly
commercial) programs as part of a larger (possibly commercial) software
distribution provided that you do not advertise this Package as a
product of your own.  You may embed this Package's interpreter within
an executable of yours (by linking); this shall be construed as a mere
form of aggregation, provided that the complete Standard Version of the

2142



interpreter is so embedded.

6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as
output from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall
under the copyright of this Package, but belong to whoever generated
them, and may be sold commercially, and may be aggregated with this
Package.  If such scripts or library files are aggregated with this
Package via the so-called "undump" or "unexec" methods of producing a
binary executable image, then distribution of such an image shall
neither be construed as a distribution of this Package nor shall it
fall under the restrictions of Paragraphs 3 and 4, provided that you do
not represent such an executable image as a Standard Version of this
Package.

7. C subroutines (or comparably compiled subroutines in other
languages) supplied by you and linked into this Package in order to
emulate subroutines and variables of the language defined by this
Package shall not be considered part of this Package, but are the
equivalent of input as in Paragraph 6, provided these subroutines do
not change the language in any way that would cause it to fail the
regression tests for the language.

8. Aggregation of this Package with a commercial distribution is always
permitted provided that the use of this Package is embedded; that is,
when no overt attempt is made to make this Package's interfaces visible
to the end user of the commercial distribution.  Such use shall not be
construed as a distribution of this Package.

9. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

10. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

                The End

        For those of you that choose to use the GNU General Public 
License, my interpretation of the GNU General Public License is that 
no Perl script falls under the terms of the GPL unless you explicitly 
put said script under the terms of the GPL yourself.

        Furthermore, any object code linked with perl does not 
automatically fall under the terms of the GPL, provided such object 
code only adds definitions of subroutines and variables, and does not 
otherwise impair the resulting interpreter from executing any standard 
Perl script. I consider linking in C subroutines in this manner to be 
the moral equivalent of defining subroutines in the Perl language 
itself. You may sell such an object file as proprietary provided that 
you provide or offer to provide the Perl source, as specified by the 
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GNU General Public License. (This is merely an alternate way of 
specifying input to the program.) You may also sell a binary produced 
by the dumping of a running Perl script that belongs to you, provided 
that you provide or offer to provide the Perl source as specified by 
the GPL. (The fact that a Perl interpreter and your code are in the 
same binary file is, in this case, a form of mere aggregation.)

        This is my interpretation of the GPL. If you still have 
concerns or difficulties understanding my intent, feel free to contact 
me. Of course, the Artistic License spells all this out for your 
protection, so you may prefer to use that.
        -- Larry Wall

jersey-container-servlet-core 2.39

Eclipse Public License - v 2.0
    THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS 
ECLIPSE
    PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION
    OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS 
AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

  a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
     Distributed under this Agreement, and

  b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
     i) changes to the Program, and
     ii) additions to the Program;
  where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from
  and are Distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution
  "originates" from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by
  such Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor's 
behalf.
  Contributions do not include changes or additions to the Program that
  are not Modified Works.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that Distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor which
are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone
or when combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with this
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement
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or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or other
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for which the
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship.

"Modified Works" shall mean any work in Source Code or other form that
results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any new 
file
in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program. Modified
Works shall not include works that contain only declarations,
interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of the Program solely
in each case in order to link to, bind by name, or subclass the Program
or Modified Works thereof.

"Distribute" means the acts of a) distributing or b) making available
in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

"Source Code" means the form of a Program preferred for making
modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
documentation source, and configuration files.

"Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License,
Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
Contributor.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

  a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
  grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright
  license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display,
  publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such
  Contributor, if any, and such Derivative Works.

  b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
  grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent
  license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell,
  import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such Contributor,
  if any, in Source Code or other form. This patent license shall
  apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, at
  the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such addition
  of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the
  Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other
  combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is
  licensed hereunder.

  c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the
  licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are
  provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the
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  patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity.
  Each Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims
  brought by any other entity based on infringement of intellectual
  property rights or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the
  rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby
  assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual
  property rights needed, if any. For example, if a third party
  patent license is required to allow Recipient to Distribute the
  Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license
  before distributing the Program.

  d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has
  sufficient copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant
  the copyright license set forth in this Agreement.

  e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary License, no
  Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient (other than
  those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of such Recipient's
  receipt of the Program under the terms of a Secondary License
  (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

3. REQUIREMENTS

3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

  a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
  accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
  the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
  is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
  obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily
  used for software exchange; and

  b) the Contributor may Distribute the Program under a license
  different than this Agreement, provided that such license:
     i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all other Contributors all
     warranties and conditions, express and implied, including
     warranties or conditions of title and non-infringement, and
     implied warranties or conditions of merchantability and fitness
     for a particular purpose;

     ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other Contributors all
     liability for damages, including direct, indirect, special,
     incidental and consequential damages, such as lost profits;

     iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights
     in the Source Code under section 3.2; and

     iv) requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any
     party to be under a license that satisfies the requirements
     of this section 3.

3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:
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  a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
  Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
  files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the initial
  Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice described in
  Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be made available
  under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and

  b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of
  the Program.

3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or limitations
of liability ("notices") contained within the Program from any copy of
the Program which they Distribute, provided that Contributors may add
their own appropriate notices.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain responsibilities
with respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this
license is intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program,
the Contributor who includes the Program in a commercial product
offering should do so in a manner which does not create potential
liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a Contributor includes
the Program in a commercial product offering, such Contributor
("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and indemnify every
other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any losses,
damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits
and other legal actions brought by a third party against the 
Indemnified
Contributor to the extent caused by the acts or omissions of such
Commercial Contributor in connection with its distribution of the 
Program
in a commercial product offering. The obligations in this section do 
not
apply to any claims or Losses relating to any actual or alleged
intellectual property infringement. In order to qualify, an Indemnified
Contributor must: a) promptly notify the Commercial Contributor in
writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial Contributor to 
control,
and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any
related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's responsibility
alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to
defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
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performance
claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other Contributor to
pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor must pay
those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS"
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF
TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the
appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes all
risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement,
including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors,
compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, programs
or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE
EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of
the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the
Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software
or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's
rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such
litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
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time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any licenses
granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement,
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse Foundation
is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may assign the
responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable separate
entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing
version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be
Distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it was
received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
Contributor may elect to Distribute the Program (including its
Contributions) under the new version.

Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient
receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted
under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement is 
intended
to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor or Recipient.
No third-party beneficiary rights are created under this Agreement.

Exhibit A - Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

"This Source Code may also be made available under the following 
Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set forth 
in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied: {name license(s),
version(s), and exceptions or additional permissions here}."

  Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this Exhibit A
  is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary 
Licenses.

  If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular
  file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a 
LICENSE
  file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to
  look for such a notice.

  You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.
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--------------------------------------------------------------------
The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991
Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor
Boston, MA 02110-1335
USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to
share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is
intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--
to
make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public
License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and
to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free
Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General
Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price.
Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the
freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this
service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone
to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These
restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you 
have.
You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code.
And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.
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Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents.
We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will
individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program
proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent 
must
be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a
notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under
the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers
to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means
either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is
to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either
verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language.
(Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term
"modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running
the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is
covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program
(independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that
is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously
and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice
and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to
this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other
recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of
it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided
that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part
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    thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties
    under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
License.
    (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not
    normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program
    is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and
can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on
the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this
License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire
whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a
storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the
scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 
1
    and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost
    of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
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    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer 
to
    distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed
    only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the
    program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in
    accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control
compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special
exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that 
is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the
executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access
to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to 
copy
the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the 
source
code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source
along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise
to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will
automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
parties
who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will
not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in
full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all
its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the
Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
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original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions
on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not
responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute
so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and
any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not
distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would
not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who
receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way 
you
could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely 
from
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented
by public license practices. Many people have made generous
contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that
system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up 
to
the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute
software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that 
choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be
a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may
add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those
countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries
not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the
limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
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versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version
number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by 
the
Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE
ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH
YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL
NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR
DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM
(INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED
INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF
THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR
OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.
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To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.
    Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but
    WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU
    General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1335 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type
    `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to 
redistribute
    it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands
you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they
could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

    Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
    program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by
    James Hacker.
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    signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989
    Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program
into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications
with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library
General Public License instead of this License.
--------------------------------------------------------------------
CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------------------------------------------
# Notice for Jersey 
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jersey project.

*  Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

## Trademarks
Eclipse Jersey is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

## Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For
more information regarding authorship of content, please consult the 
listed
source code repository logs.

## Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms
of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be made
available under the following Secondary Licenses when the conditions 
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for such
availability set forth in the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 are 
satisfied: GNU
General Public License, version 2 with the GNU Classpath Exception 
which is
available at https://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
exception-2.0

## Source Code
The project maintains the following source code repositories:

* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

## Third-party Content

Angular JS, v1.6.6
* License MIT (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-license.php)
* Project: http://angularjs.org
* Coyright: (c) 2010-2017 Google, Inc.

aopalliance Version 1
* License: all the source code provided by AOP Alliance is Public 
Domain.
* Project: http://aopalliance.sourceforge.net
* Copyright: Material in the public domain is not protected by 
copyright

Bean Validation API 2.0.2
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://beanvalidation.org/1.1/
* Copyright: 2009, Red Hat, Inc. and/or its affiliates, and individual 
contributors
* by the @authors tag.

Hibernate Validator CDI, 6.2.4.Final 
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: https://beanvalidation.org/
* Repackaged in 
org.glassfish.jersey.server.validation.internal.hibernate

Bootstrap v3.3.7
* License: MIT license (https://github.com/twbs/bootstrap/blob/master/
LICENSE)
* Project: http://getbootstrap.com
* Copyright: 2011-2016 Twitter, Inc

Google Guava Version 18.0
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (C) 2009 The Guava Authors
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javax.inject Version: 1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (C) 2009 The JSR-330 Expert Group

Javassist Version 3.29.0-GA
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://www.javassist.org/
* Copyright (C) 1999- Shigeru Chiba. All Rights Reserved.

Jackson JAX-RS Providers Version 2.14.1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Copyright: (c) 2009-2022 FasterXML, LLC. All rights reserved unless 
otherwise indicated.

jQuery v1.12.4
* License: jquery.org/license
* Project: jquery.org
* Copyright: (c) jQuery Foundation

jQuery Barcode plugin 0.3
* License: MIT & GPL (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php & http://www.gnu.org/licenses/gpl.html)
* Project:  http://www.pasella.it/projects/jQuery/barcode
* Copyright: (c) 2009 Antonello Pasella antonello.pasella@gmail.com

JSR-166 Extension - JEP 266
* License: CC0
* No copyright
* Written by Doug Lea with assistance from members of JCP JSR-166 
Expert Group and released to the public domain, as explained at http://
creativecommons.org/publicdomain/zero/1.0/

KineticJS, v4.7.1
* License: MIT license (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php)
* Project: http://www.kineticjs.com, https://github.com/ericdrowell/
KineticJS
* Copyright: Eric Rowell

org.objectweb.asm Version 9.4
* License: Modified BSD (https://asm.ow2.io/license.html)
* Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom. All rights reserved.

org.osgi.core version 6.0.0
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) OSGi Alliance (2005, 2008). All Rights Reserved.

org.glassfish.jersey.server.internal.monitoring.core
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) 2015-2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
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* Copyright 2010-2013 Coda Hale and Yammer, Inc.

W3.org documents
* License: W3C License
* Copyright: Copyright (c) 1994-2001 World Wide Web Consortium, 
(Massachusetts Institute of Technology, Institut National de Recherche 
en Informatique et en Automatique, Keio University). All Rights 
Reserved. http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
----------------
Fourth Party Dependencies 
org.glassfish.hk2.external » jakarta.inject
EPL 2.0    
GPL2 w/ CPE

Notice.txt
# Notices for Eclipse GlassFish

This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse GlassFish 
project.

* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.glassfish

## Trademarks

Eclipse GlassFish, and GlassFish are trademarks of the Eclipse 
Foundation.

## Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For
more information regarding authorship of content, please consult the 
listed
source code repository logs.

## Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms
of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be made
available under the following Secondary Licenses when the conditions 
for such
availability set forth in the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 are 
satisfied: GNU
General Public License, version 2 with the GNU Classpath Exception 
which is
available at https://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
exception-2.0

2160



## Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-ha-api
* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-logging-annotation-
processor
* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-shoal
* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-cdi-porting-tck
* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-jsftemplating
* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2-extra
* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2
* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-fighterfish

## Third-party Content

This project leverages the following third party content.

None

## Cryptography

Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
currently
may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, and/or re-
export to
another country, of encryption software. BEFORE using any encryption 
software,
please check the country's laws, regulations and policies concerning 
the import,
possession, or use, and re-export of encryption software, to see if 
this is
permitted.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
----------------------------------------
jakarta.persistence » jakarta.persistence-api
EPL 2.0
EDL 1.0
Copyright (c) 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Notice.txt
Notices for Jakarta Persistence
This content is produced and maintained by the Jakarta Persistence 
project.

Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jpa
Trademarks
Jakarta Persistence is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

Copyright
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All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For more information regarding authorship of content, 
please consult the listed source code repository logs.

Declared Project Licenses
This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at 
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0, or the Eclipse Distribution 
License v. 1.0 which is available at http://www.eclipse.org/org/
documents/edl-v10.php.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR BSD-3-Clause

Source Code
The project maintains the following source code repositories:

https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jpa-api
Third-party Content
This project leverages the following third party content.

None

Cryptography
Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
currently may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, 
and/or re-export to another country, of encryption software. BEFORE 
using any encryption software, please check the country's laws, 
regulations and policies concerning the import, possession, or use, 
and re-export of encryption software, to see if this is permitted.
--------------------------------------------------------
jakarta.servlet » jakarta.servlet-api
EPL 2.0    
GPL2 w/ CPE
Copyright (c) 1997, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Notice.txt
Notices for Eclipse Project for Servlet
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Project for 
Servlet project.

Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.servlet
Trademarks
Eclipse Project for Servlet is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

Copyright
All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For more information regarding authorship of content, 
please consult the listed source code repository logs.

Declared Project Licenses
This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
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the terms of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at 
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be 
made available under the following Secondary Licenses when the 
conditions for such availability set forth in the Eclipse Public 
License v. 2.0 are satisfied: GNU General Public License, version 2 
with the GNU Classpath Exception which is available at https://
www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
exception-2.0

Source Code
The project maintains the following source code repositories:

https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/servlet-api
Third-party Content
Cryptography
Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
currently may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, 
and/or re-export to another country, of encryption software. BEFORE 
using any encryption software, please check the country's laws, 
regulations and policies concerning the import, possession, or use, 
and re-export of encryption software, to see if this is permitted.

==================================================

Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.
All rights reserved.
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:
Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright notice, 
this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of its 
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from 
this software without specific prior written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR 
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT 
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
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Commons IO 2.13.0

Apache Commons IO
Copyright 2002-2023 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).
--
Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
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      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
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the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
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          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
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      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

OCI SDK for Java 2.7.2

This component is offered under a choice of licenses, indicated below. 
Oracle elects the license 'UPL'.
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Copyright (c) 2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 as shown at https://oss.oracle.com/licenses/upl
or Apache License 2.0 as shown at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0. You may choose either license.

____________________________

The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
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Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
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to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
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the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
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behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

-----  Notice.txt ----
Copyright (c) 2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.

=====

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------ Fourth Party Components 
-----------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- Apache License 2.0
- BSD 2-Clause
- BSD 3-Clause
- Common Public License 1.0
- Creative Commons Attribution License 2.5
- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0
- Eclipse Public License 1.0
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- Eclipse Public License 2.0
- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0
- Java HTML Tidy License
- Jdom License
- MIT License
- Mozilla Public License 1.1
- W3C
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
------------------------- Fourth Party Notices 
-------------------------

=====================animal-sniffer-maven-plugin
* Copyright © 2008–2021 MojoHaus
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/animal-sniffer
* Project home: http://www.mojohaus.org/animal-sniffer

bouncycastle
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/bcgit/bc-java
* Project home: https://bouncycastle.org

build-helper-maven-plugin
* Copyright © 2005–2020 MojoHaus
* Copyright © 2006-2012 The Codehaus
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/build-helper-maven-plugin
* Project home: http://www.mojohaus.org/build-helper-maven-plugin

commons-codec
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-codec
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-codec

commons-io
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-io
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-io

commons-lang3
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-lang
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-lang
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exec-maven-plugin
* Copyright © 2005–2020 MojoHaus
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/exec-maven-plugin
* Project home: http://www.mojohaus.org/exec-maven-plugin

extra-enforcer-rules
* Copyright © 2012 MOJO Codehaus
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/extra-enforcer-rules
* Project home: http://www.mojohaus.org/extra-enforcer-rules

googleformatter-maven-plugin
* Copyright © 2018 Mark Derricutt
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/talios/googleformatter-maven-plugin

guava
* Copyright © 2021 Guava
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/guava
* Project home: https://guava.dev

jackson-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-annotations
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-core
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-core
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-databind
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-databind
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jdk8
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jsr310
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com
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jackson-jaxrs-base
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jakarta.ws.rs-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jaxrs-api
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jaxrs

jersey-client
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/javaee/jersey
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-hk2
* Copyright © 2017-2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-media-json-jackson
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0; Apache License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://eclipse-ee4j.github.io/jersey.github.io/

JSR305
* Copyright © 2007-2009 JSR305 expert group
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0
* Source code: https://github.com/findbugsproject/findbugs
* Project home: http://findbugs.sourceforge.net/

license-maven-plugin
* Copyright © 2010–2019 MojoHaus
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0
* Source code: https://github.com/mojohaus/license-maven-plugin
* Project home: https://www.mojohaus.org/license-maven-plugin

maven-antrun-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2020 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-antrun-plugin
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-antrun-plugin

maven-assembly-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2020 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
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* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-assembly-plugin
* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-assembly-plugin

maven-compiler-plugin
* Copyright © 2001–2019 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-compiler-plugin
* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-compiler-plugin

maven-dependency-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-dependency-plugin
* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-dependency-plugin

maven-enforcer-plugin
* Copyright © 2007–2019 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-enforcer
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/enforcer/maven-enforcer-plugin

maven-jar-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2019 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-jar-plugin
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-jar-plugin

maven-javadoc-plugin
* Copyright © 2004–2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-javadoc-plugin
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-javadoc-plugin

maven-source-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2019 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-source-plugin
* Project home: https://maven.apache.org/plugins/maven-source-plugin

maven-surefire-plugin
* Copyright © 2002–2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-surefire
* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/surefire/maven-surefire-plugin

resilience4j-circuitbreaker
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

resilience4j-core
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* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

slf4j
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/qos-ch/slf4j
* Project home: http://www.slf4j.org/

surefire-junit47
* Copyright © 2002–2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-surefire
* Project home: http://maven.apache.org/surefire/maven-surefire-plugin

vavr
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/vavr-io/vavr
* Project home: https://www.vavr.io

====================ch.qos.logback:logback-classic
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 1.0
            GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1

ch.qos.logback:logback-core
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 1.0
            GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1

classworlds:classworlds
* Copyright © 2001-2006 The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.barchart.udt:barchart-udt-bundle
* Copyright © 2009-2013 Barchart, Inc
* License: BSD 2-Clause
* Source code: https://github.com/barchart/barchart-udt

com.fasterxml.jackson.dataformat:jackson-dataformat-xml
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-dataformat-xml

com.fasterxml.jackson.jaxrs:jackson-jaxrs-json-provider
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.fasterxml.jackson.module:jackson-module-jaxb-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
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* License: Apache License 2.0

com.fasterxml.woodstox:woodstox-core
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/woodstox

com.flipkart.zjsonpatch:zjsonpatch
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/flipkart-incubator/zjsonpatch/

com.github.jknack:handlebars
* Copyright © 2012-2015 Edgar Espina
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.github.jknack:handlebars-helpers
* Copyright © 2012-2015 Edgar Espina
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.github.stefanbirkner:system-rules
* License: Common Public License 1.0
* Source code: https://github.com/stefanbirkner/system-rules

com.github.stephenc.jcip:jcip-annotations
* Copyright © 2013 Stephen Connolly
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.github.tomakehurst:wiremock
* Copyright © 2021 Tom Akehurst. Powered by Jekyll & Minimal Mistakes
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/WireMock-Net/WireMock.Net

com.google.code.findbugs:annotations
* License: GNU Lesser Public License

com.google.collections:google-collections
* Copyright © 2007 Google Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.errorprone:error_prone_annotations
* Copyright © 2015 The Error Prone Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.guava:failureaccess
* Copyright © 2013 The Guava Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/guava/

com.google.guava:listenablefuture
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.http-client:google-http-client
* License: Apache License 2.0
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com.google.j2objc:j2objc-annotations
* Copyright © 2012 Google Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/j2objc/

com.google.protobuf:protobuf-java
* Copyright © 2008 Google Inc
* License: BSD 3-Clause

com.googlecode.json-simple:json-simple
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.jayway.jsonpath:json-path
* Copyright © 2017 Jayway
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/json-path/JsonPath

com.nimbusds:nimbus-jose-jwt
* Copyright © 2012 - 2020, Connect2id Ltd
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.squareup.okhttp3:okhttp
* Copyright © 2019 Square, Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.squareup.okio:okio
* Copyright © 2013 Square, Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/square/okio/

com.sun.activation:jakarta.activation
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

com.typesafe:config
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/lightbend/config

commons-cli:commons-cli
* Copyright © 2002-2019 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

commons-collections:commons-collections
* Copyright © 2001-2019 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

commons-lang:commons-lang
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
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* License: Apache License 2.0

commons-logging:commons-logging
* Copyright © 2001-2014 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

commons-net:commons-net
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

de.zeigermann.xml:xml-im-exporter
* Copyright © 2002-2003, Oliver Zeigermann
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1

io.grpc:grpc-context
* Copyright © 2014 The gRPC Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/grpc/grpc-java

io.netty:netty-all
* Copyright © 2012 The Netty Project
* License: Apache License 2.0

io.opencensus:opencensus-api
* Copyright © 2019, OpenCensus Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/census-instrumentation/opencensus-
java

io.opencensus:opencensus-contrib-http-util
* Copyright © 2018, OpenCensus Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/census-instrumentation/opencensus-
java

io.specto:hoverfly-java
* Copyright © 2016 SpectoLabs Ltd
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/SpectoLabs/hoverfly-java

io.vavr:vavr-match
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.activation:jakarta.activation-api
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

jakarta.annotation:jakarta.annotation-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2020 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
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reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

jakarta.validation:jakarta.validation-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.xml.bind:jakarta.xml.bind-api
* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

javax.servlet:javax.servlet-api
* Copyright © 2017-2017 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
            Common Development and Distribution License 1.0
* Source code: https://github.com/javaee/servlet-spec

javax.validation:validation-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0

jdom:jdom
* Copyright © 2000-2012 Jason Hunter & Brett McLaughlin. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Jdom License

joda-time:joda-time
* Copyright © 2001-2013 Stephen Colebourne
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/JodaOrg/joda-time

jtidy:jtidy
* License: Java HTML Tidy License

net.jcip:jcip-annotations
* Copyright © 2005 Brian Goetz and Tim Peierls
* License: Creative Commons Attribution License

net.jodah:failsafe
* Copyright © 2016 Jonathan Halterman and friends
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jhalterman/failsafe/

net.minidev:accessors-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2/tree/master/
accessors-smart
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net.minidev:json-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2

net.sf.jopt-simple:jopt-simple
* Copyright © 2004-2021 Paul R. Holser, Jr
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/jopt-simple/jopt-simple

org.antlr:antlr4-runtime
* Copyright © 2012-2017 The ANTLR Project
* License: BSD 3-Clause

org.apache.ant:ant
* Copyright © 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.ant:ant-launcher
* Copyright © 1999-2020 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.httpcomponents:httpclient
* Copyright © 2005–2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.httpcomponents:httpcore
* Copyright © 2005–2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.maven:maven-artifact
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-artifact-manager
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-core
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2
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org.apache.maven:maven-error-diagnostics
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-model
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-monitor
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-api
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-descriptor
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-parameter-documenter
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-registry
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-profile
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-project
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
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* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-repository-metadata
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven:maven-settings
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-2

org.apache.maven.doxia:doxia-sink-api
* Copyright © 2005-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.apache.maven.enforcer:enforcer-api
* Copyright © 2007-2015 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-enforcer

org.apache.maven.reporting:maven-reporting-api
* Copyright © 2002-2010 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/maven-reporting-api

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-file
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-http-lightweight
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-http-shared
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-provider-api
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
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* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh-common
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh-external
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-webdav
* Copyright © 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: org.apache.maven.wagon

org.apache.xbean:xbean-reflect
* Copyright © 2005-2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.bouncycastle:bc-fips
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.bouncycastle:bcpkix-fips
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.bouncycastle:bcpkix-jdk15on
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.bouncycastle:bcprov-jdk15on
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.checkerframework:checker-qual
* Copyright © 2004-present by the Checker Framework developers
* License: MIT License
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org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-classworlds
* Copyright © 2001-2006 The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-classworlds

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-container-default
* Copyright © The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-containers

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-interactivity-api
* Copyright © 2005, The Codehaus
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-interactivity

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-interpolation
* Copyright © The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-interpolation

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-utils
* Copyright © The Codehaus Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/codehaus-plexus/plexus-utils

org.codehaus.woodstox:stax2-api
* Copyright © 2008 FasterXML LLC
* License: BSD 2-Clause
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/stax2-api

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-continuation
* Copyright © 1996 Aki Yoshida
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-http
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-io
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-security
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-server
* Copyright © All contributions
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* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-servlet
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-servlets
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-util
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-webapp
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-xml
* Copyright © All contributions
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            Eclipse Public License 1.0

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-locator
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-utils
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:osgi-resource-locator
* Copyright © 2010-2017 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
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* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:aopalliance-repackaged
* Copyright © "2013, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
2019 Payara Services Ltd
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:jakarta.inject
* Copyright © 2010, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.jersey.connectors:jersey-apache-connector
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.core:jersey-common
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.ext:jersey-entity-filtering
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.media:jersey-media-multipart
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.javassist:javassist
* Copyright © 1999-2021 by Shigeru Chiba
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-javassist/javassist

org.jboss.logging:jboss-logging
* Copyright © 2010 Red Hat, Inc., and individual contributors
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* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-logging/jboss-logging

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-client
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-jaxrs
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.spec.javax.annotation:jboss-annotations-api_1.3_spec
* Copyright © 2012, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss/jboss-jakarta-annotations-
api_spec

org.jboss.spec.javax.ws.rs:jboss-jaxrs-api_2.1_spec
* Copyright © 2011, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0

org.jboss.spec.javax.xml.bind:jboss-jaxb-api_2.3_spec
* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

org.jvnet.mimepull:mimepull
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/metro-mimepull

org.littleshoot:littleproxy
* Copyright © 2009 Last Bamboo LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/adamfisk/LittleProxy

org.ow2.asm:asm
* Copyright © 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
* License: BSD 3-Clause

org.reactivestreams:reactive-streams
Copyright ©
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/reactive-streams/reactive-streams-jvm

org.reflections:reflections
* Licenses: BSD 2-Clause
            WTFPL
* Source code: https://github.com/ronmamo/reflections
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org.slf4j:slf4j-api
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License

org.slf4j:slf4j-simple
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License

org.xmlunit:xmlunit-core
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/xmlunit/xmlunit

org.xmlunit:xmlunit-legacy
* Copyright © 2001-2015, Jeff Martin, Tim Bacon
* License: BSD 3-Clause

org.xmlunit:xmlunit-placeholders
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/xmlunit/xmlunit

org.zeroturnaround:zt-exec
* Copyright © 2005-2010 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/zeroturnaround/zt-exec

slide:slide-webdavlib
* License: Apache License 2.0

xml-apis:xml-apis
* Copyright © 2000 David Megginson
* License: Apache License 2.0

============================-------------------------- Apache License 
2.0 --------------------------

                              Apache License
                        Version 2.0, January 2004
                     http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

   "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,
   and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

   "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
   the copyright owner that is granting the License.
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   "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
   other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common
   control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
   "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
   direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
   otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the
   outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

   "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
   exercising permissions granted by this License.

   "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
   including but not limited to software source code, documentation
   source, and configuration files.

   "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
   transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
   not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
   and conversions to other media types.

   "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
   Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
   copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
   (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

   "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object
   form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the
   editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
   represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
   of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
   separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces 
of,
   the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

   "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
   the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions
   to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
   submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
   or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf 
of
   the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
   means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent
   to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to
   communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
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   and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the
   Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but
   excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
   designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

   "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity
   on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and
   subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
   publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the
   Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
   use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work,
   where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
   by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
   Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
   with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
   institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
   cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
   or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
   or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
   granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
   as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
   Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
   modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
   meet the following conditions:

   (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
       Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

   (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
       stating that You changed the files; and

   (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
       that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
       attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
       excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
       the Derivative Works; and

   (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
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       distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must
       include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
       within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
       pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
       of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed
       as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
       documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or,
       within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
       wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents
       of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
       do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
       notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside
       or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
       that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
       as modifying the License.

   You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and
   may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
   for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
   for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
   reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with
   the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise,
   any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work
   by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
   this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
   Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify
   the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
   with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade
   names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor,
   except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing 
the
   origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
   agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
   Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
   implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions
   of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
   PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the
   appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any
   risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
   whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
   unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
   negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
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   liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special,
   incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a
   result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
   Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
   work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
   other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
   has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
   the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
   and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
   or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
   License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
   on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
   of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
   defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
   incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason
   of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

   To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
   boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
   replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
   the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
   comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
   file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
   same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
   identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------------- BSD 2-Clause 
-----------------------------
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Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------------- BSD 3-Clause 
-----------------------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

  3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its
     contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
     this software without specific prior written permission.
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THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------ Common Public License Version 1.0 ------------------

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS COMMON 
PUBLIC
LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
PROGRAM
CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

    a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and
documentation distributed under this Agreement, and

    b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:

    i) changes to the Program, and

    ii) additions to the Program;

    where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from 
and are
distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a
Contributor if it was added to the Program by such Contributor itself 
or anyone
acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include 
additions to
the Program which: (i) are separate modules of software distributed in
conjunction with the Program under their own license agreement, and 
(ii) are not
derivative works of the Program.
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"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents " mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are
necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone or 
when
combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement,
including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

    a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright license to
reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, and such
derivative works, in source code and object code form.

    b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license 
under Licensed
Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise 
transfer the
Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in source code and object 
code form.
This patent license shall apply to the combination of the Contribution 
and the
Program if, at the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, 
such
addition of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by 
the
Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other 
combinations
which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed 
hereunder.

    c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses
to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are provided by 
any
Contributor that the Program does not infringe the patent or other 
intellectual
property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims any 
liability to
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Recipient for claims brought by any other entity based on infringement 
of
intellectual property rights or otherwise. As a condition to 
exercising the
rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes 
sole
responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights 
needed, if any.
For example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to
distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire 
that license
before distributing the Program.

    d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has 
sufficient
copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright 
license set
forth in this Agreement.

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under its
own license agreement, provided that:

    a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; and

    b) its license agreement:

    i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all 
warranties and
conditions, express and implied, including warranties or conditions of 
title and
non-infringement, and implied warranties or conditions of 
merchantability and
fitness for a particular purpose;

    ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all 
liability for
damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential
damages, such as lost profits;

    iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement 
are offered
by that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and

    iv) states that source code for the Program is available from such
Contributor, and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable 
manner on or
through a medium customarily used for software exchange. 
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When the Program is made available in source code form:

    a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and

    b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program. 

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the
Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if
any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent Recipients to 
identify the
originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with
respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this 
license is
intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program, the 
Contributor who
includes the Program in a commercial product offering should do so in 
a manner
which does not create potential liability for other Contributors. 
Therefore, if
a Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such
Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and 
indemnify
every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any 
losses, damages
and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits and 
other legal
actions brought by a third party against the Indemnified Contributor 
to the
extent caused by the acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor 
in
connection with its distribution of the Program in a commercial product
offering. The obligations in this section do not apply to any claims 
or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order
to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly notify the 
Commercial
Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial 
Contributor to
control, and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense 

2200



and any
related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may 
participate in
any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product
offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that
Commercial Contributor then makes performance claims, or offers 
warranties
related to Product X, those performance claims and warranties are such
Commercial Contributor's responsibility alone. Under this section, the
Commercial Contributor would have to defend claims against the other
Contributors related to those performance claims and warranties, and 
if a court
requires any other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the 
Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN
"AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE,
NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
Each
Recipient is solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using and
distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise of
rights under this Agreement, including but not limited to the risks 
and costs of
program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of 
data,
programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of 
operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY
CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
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IN ANY WAY
OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY 
RIGHTS
GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable
law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the 
remainder of the
terms of this Agreement, and without further action by the parties 
hereto, such
provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make 
such
provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against a Contributor with 
respect to
a patent applicable to software (including a cross-claim or 
counterclaim in a
lawsuit), then any patent licenses granted by that Contributor to such 
Recipient
under this Agreement shall terminate as of the date such litigation is 
filed. In
addition, if Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the Program
itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other software or 
hardware)
infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such Recipient's rights 
granted under
Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to
comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this Agreement 
and does
not cure such failure in a reasonable period of time after becoming 
aware of
such noncompliance. If all Recipient's rights under this Agreement 
terminate,
Recipient agrees to cease use and distribution of the Program as soon 
as
reasonably practicable. However, Recipient's obligations under this 
Agreement
and any licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall 
continue and
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in
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order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and may only 
be
modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward reserves the 
right to
publish new versions (including revisions) of this Agreement from time 
to time.
No one other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this 
Agreement.
IBM is the initial Agreement Steward. IBM may assign the 
responsibility to serve
as the Agreement Steward to a suitable separate entity. Each new 
version of the
Agreement will be given a distinguishing version number. The Program 
(including
Contributions) may always be distributed subject to the version of the 
Agreement
under which it was received. In addition, after a new version of the 
Agreement
is published, Contributor may elect to distribute the Program 
(including its
Contributions) under the new version. Except as expressly stated in 
Sections
2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient receives no rights or licenses to the
intellectual property of any Contributor under this Agreement, whether
expressly, by implication, estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the 
Program not
expressly granted under this Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and the
intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No party 
to this
Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement more than one 
year
after the cause of action arose. Each party waives its rights to a 
jury trial in
any resulting litigation.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

--------------- Creative Commons Attribution License 2.5 
---------------

CREATIVE COMMONS CORPORATION IS NOT A LAW FIRM AND DOES NOT PROVIDE 
LEGAL SERVICES. DISTRIBUTION OF THIS LICENSE DOES NOT CREATE AN 
ATTORNEY-
CLIENT RELATIONSHIP. CREATIVE COMMONS PROVIDES THIS INFORMATION ON AN 
"AS-IS" BASIS. CREATIVE COMMONS MAKES NO WARRANTIES REGARDING THE 
INFORMATION PROVIDED, AND DISCLAIMS LIABILITY FOR DAMAGES RESULTING 
FROM
ITS USE.
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License

THE WORK (AS DEFINED BELOW) IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS 
CREATIVE 
COMMONS PUBLIC LICENSE ("CCPL" OR "LICENSE"). THE WORK IS PROTECTED BY 
COPYRIGHT AND/OR OTHER APPLICABLE LAW. ANY USE OF THE WORK OTHER THAN 
AS
AUTHORIZED UNDER THIS LICENSE OR COPYRIGHT LAW IS PROHIBITED.

BY EXERCISING ANY RIGHTS TO THE WORK PROVIDED HERE, YOU ACCEPT AND 
AGREE 
TO BE BOUND BY THE TERMS OF THIS LICENSE. THE LICENSOR GRANTS YOU THE 
RIGHTS CONTAINED HERE IN CONSIDERATION OF YOUR ACCEPTANCE OF SUCH TERMS
AND CONDITIONS.

1. Definitions

    "Collective Work" means a work, such as a periodical issue, 
    anthology or encyclopedia, in which the Work in its entirety in 
    unmodified form, along with a number of other contributions, 
    constituting separate and independent works in themselves, are 
    assembled into a collective whole. A work that constitutes a
    Collective Work will not be considered a Derivative Work (as 
defined
     below) for the purposes of this License.

    "Derivative Work" means a work based upon the Work or upon the 
Work 
    and other pre-existing works, such as a translation, musical 
    arrangement, dramatization, fictionalization, motion picture 
version,
    sound recording, art reproduction, abridgment, condensation, or any
    other form in which the Work may be recast, transformed, or 
adapted,
    except that a work that constitutes a Collective Work will not be 
    considered a Derivative Work for the purpose of this License. For
    the avoidance of doubt, where the Work is a musical composition 
    or sound recording, the synchronization of the Work in timed-
relation
    with a moving image ("synching") will be considered a Derivative 
Work
    for the purpose of this License.

    "Licensor" means the individual or entity that offers the Work 
under 
    the terms of this License.
    "Original Author" means the individual or entity who created the 
    Work.

    "Work" means the copyrightable work of authorship offered under 
the 
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    terms of this License.

    "You" means an individual or entity exercising rights under this 
    License who has not previously violated the terms of this License 
    with respect to the Work, or who has received express permission 
    from the Licensor to exercise rights under this License despite a
    previous violation.

2. Fair Use Rights. Nothing in this license is intended to reduce, 
limit, or restrict any rights arising from fair use, first sale or 
other 
limitations on the exclusive rights of the copyright owner under 
copyright
 law or other applicable laws.

3. License Grant. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License, 
Licensor hereby grants You a worldwide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, 
perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright) license to 
exercise
the rights in the Work as stated below:

    to reproduce the Work, to incorporate the Work into one or more 
    Collective Works, and to reproduce the Work as incorporated in the 
    Collective Works;
    to create and reproduce Derivative Works;
    to distribute copies or phonorecords of, display publicly, perform 
    publicly, and perform publicly by means of a digital audio 
    transmission the Work including as incorporated in Collective 
Works;
    to distribute copies or phonorecords of, display publicly, perform 
    publicly, and perform publicly by means of a digital audio 
    transmission Derivative Works.

    For the avoidance of doubt, where the work is a musical 
composition:
    Performance Royalties Under Blanket Licenses. Licensor waives 
    the exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a 
    performance rights society (e.g. ASCAP, BMI, SESAC), royalties 
    for the public performance or public digital performance (e.g. 
    webcast) of the Work.
    Mechanical Rights and Statutory Royalties. Licensor waives the 
    exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a music 
    rights agency or designated agent (e.g. Harry Fox Agency), 
royalties
    for any phonorecord You create from the Work ("cover version") 
    and distribute, subject to the compulsory license created by 17 
    USC Section 115 of the US Copyright Act (or the equivalent in 
other 
    jurisdictions).
    Webcasting Rights and Statutory Royalties. For the avoidance of 
    doubt, where the Work is a sound recording, Licensor waives the 
    exclusive right to collect, whether individually or via a 
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    performance-rights society (e.g. SoundExchange), royalties for the
    public digital performance (e.g. webcast) of the Work, subject to 
the 
    compulsory license created by 17 USC Section 114 of the US 
Copyright 
    Act (or the equivalent in other jurisdictions).

The above rights may be exercised in all media and formats whether now 
known or hereafter devised. The above rights include the right to make 
such modifications as are technically necessary to exercise the rights 
in other media and formats. All rights not expressly granted by 
Licensor
are hereby reserved.

4. Restrictions.The license granted in Section 3 above is expressly 
made 
subject to and limited by the following restrictions:

    You may distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or 
publicly 
    digitally perform the Work only under the terms of this License, 
and 
    You must include a copy of, or the Uniform Resource Identifier 
for, 
    this License with every copy or phonorecord of the Work You
    distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly 
digitally 
    perform. You may not offer or impose any terms on the Work that 
alter 
    or restrict the terms of this License or the recipients' exercise 
of 
    the rights granted hereunder. You may not sublicense the Work. You 
must
    keep intact all notices that refer to this License and to the 
disclaimer
    of warranties. You may not distribute, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
    or publicly digitally perform the Work with any technological 
measures
    that control access or use of the Work in a manner inconsistent 
with
    the terms of this License Agreement. The above applies to the Work 
as
    incorporated in a Collective Work, but this does not require the 
Collective
    Work apart from the Work itself to be made subject to the terms of 
    this License. If You create a Collective Work, upon notice from 
any 
    Licensor You must, to the extent practicable, remove from the 
Collective
    Work any credit as required by clause 4(b), as requested. If You 
    create a Derivative Work, upon notice from any Licensor You must, 
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    to the extent practicable, remove from the Derivative Work any 
credit
    as required by clause 4(b), as requested.
    If you distribute, publicly display, publicly perform, or publicly 
    digitally perform the Work or any Derivative Works or Collective 
    Works, You must keep intact all copyright notices for the Work 
    and provide, reasonable to the medium or means You are utilizing: 
(i)
    the name of the Original Author (or pseudonym, if applicable) if 
supplied, 
    and/or (ii) if the Original Author and/or Licensor designate 
another 
    party or parties (e.g. a sponsor institute, publishing entity, 
journal) 
    for attribution in Licensor's copyright notice, terms of service 
or 
    by other reasonable means, the name of such party or parties; the 
    title of the Work if supplied; to the extent reasonably 
practicable, 
    the Uniform Resource Identifier, if any, that Licensor specifies 
to 
    be associated with the Work, unless such URI does not refer to the 
    copyright notice or licensing information for the Work; and in the 
    case of a Derivative Work, a credit identifying the use of the 
Work 
    in the Derivative Work (e.g., "French translation of the Work by 
    Original Author," or "Screenplay based on original Work by Original
    Author"). Such credit may be implemented in any reasonable manner; 
    provided, however, that in the case of a Derivative Work or 
Collective
    Work, at a minimum such credit will appear where any other 
comparable
    authorship credit appears and in a manner at least as prominent 
    as such other comparable authorship credit.

5. Representations, Warranties and Disclaimer

    UNLESS OTHERWISE MUTUALLY AGREED TO BY THE PARTIES IN WRITING, 
LICENSOR 
    OFFERS THE WORK AS-IS AND MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES 
OF ANY 
    KIND CONCERNING THE WORK, EXPRESS, IMPLIED, STATUTORY OR 
OTHERWISE, 
    INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES OF TITLE, 
MERCHANTIBILITY,
    FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, NONINFRINGEMENT, OR THE ABSENCE 
OF 
    LATENT OR OTHER DEFECTS, ACCURACY, OR THE PRESENCE OF ABSENCE OF 
ERRORS,
    WHETHER OR NOT DISCOVERABLE. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE 
EXCLUSION 
    OF IMPLIED WARRANTIES, SO SUCH EXCLUSION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.
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6. Limitation on Liability.

    EXCEPT TO THE EXTENT REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE 
    LAW, IN NO EVENT WILL LICENSOR BE LIABLE TO YOU ON ANY LEGAL 
THEORY FOR 
    ANY SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, CONSEQUENTIAL, PUNITIVE OR EXEMPLARY 
DAMAGES 
    ARISING OUT OF THIS LICENSE OR THE USE OF THE WORK, EVEN IF 
LICENSOR HAS
    BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. Termination

    This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate 
    automatically upon any breach by You of the terms of this License. 
    Individuals or entities who have received Derivative Works or 
    Collective Works from You under this License, however, will not 
have
    their licenses terminated provided such individuals or entities 
remain in 
    full compliance with those licenses. Sections 1, 2, 5, 6, 7, and 8 
    will survive any termination of this License.
    Subject to the above terms and conditions, the license granted 
here 
    is perpetual (for the duration of the applicable copyright in the 
    Work). Notwithstanding the above, Licensor reserves the right to 
    release the Work under different license terms or to stop 
distributing
    the Work at any time; provided, however that any such election 
will not 
    serve to withdraw this License (or any other license that has 
been, 
    or is required to be, granted under the terms of this License), 
and 
    this License will continue in full force and effect unless 
terminated 
    as stated above.

8. Miscellaneous

    Each time You distribute or publicly digitally perform the Work or 
a 
    Collective Work, the Licensor offers to the recipient a license to 
    the Work on the same terms and conditions as the license granted 
to 
    You under this License.
    Each time You distribute or publicly digitally perform a 
Derivative 
    Work, Licensor offers to the recipient a license to the original 
Work 
    on the same terms and conditions as the license granted to You 
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under 
    this License.
    If any provision of this License is invalid or unenforceable under 
    applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability 
of 
    the remainder of the terms of this License, and without further 
action 
    by the parties to this agreement, such provision shall be reformed 
to
    the minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and 
enforceable.
    No term or provision of this License shall be deemed waived and no 
    breach consented to unless such waiver or consent shall be in 
writing 
    and signed by the party to be charged with such waiver or consent.
    This License constitutes the entire agreement between the parties 
    with respect to the Work licensed here. There are no 
    understandings, agreements or representations with respect to the 
Work
    not specified here. Licensor shall not be bound by any additional
    provisions that may appear in any communication from You. This
    License may not be modified without the mutual written agreement of
    the Licensor and You.

Creative Commons is not a party to this License, and makes no warranty 
whatsoever in connection with the Work. Creative Commons will not be 
liable 
to You or any party on any legal theory for any damages whatsoever, 
including
without limitation any general, special, incidental or consequential 
damages arising in connection to this license. Notwithstanding the 
foregoing two (2) sentences, if Creative Commons has expressly 
identified
itself as the Licensor hereunder, it shall have all rights and 
obligations
of Licensor.

Except for the limited purpose of indicating to the public that the 
Work 
is licensed under the CCPL, neither party will use the trademark "
Creative Commons" or any related trademark or logo of Creative Commons
without the prior written consent of Creative Commons. Any permitted 
use
will be in compliance with Creative Commons' then-current trademark 
usage 
guidelines, as may be published on its website or otherwise made 
available
upon request from time to time.

Creative Commons may be contacted at https://creativecommons.org/.

2209



-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0 
-------------------

Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, 
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
  Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
  Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of 
  its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
  from this software without specific prior written permission. 

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS 
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, 
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS;
OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE 
OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, 
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------------- Eclipse Public License 1.0 
----------------------

Eclipse Public License - v 1.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC
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LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
PROGRAM
CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

      a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and
         documentation distributed under this Agreement, and
      b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:

      i) changes to the Program, and

      ii) additions to the Program;

      where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate 
from and are
distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a
Contributor if it was added to the Program by such Contributor itself 
or anyone
acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include 
additions to
the Program which: (i) are separate modules of software distributed in
conjunction with the Program under their own license agreement, and 
(ii) are
not derivative works of the Program. 

"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents " mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are
necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone or 
when
combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement,
including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

      a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright license to
reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, and
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such derivative works, in source code and object code form.

      b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor 
hereby grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license under
Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, import and 
otherwise
transfer the Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in source code 
and
object code form. This patent license shall apply to the combination 
of the
Contribution and the Program if, at the time the Contribution is added 
by the
Contributor, such addition of the Contribution causes such combination 
to be
covered by the Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to 
any
other combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se 
is
licensed hereunder. 

      c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants 
the
licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are 
provided by
any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the patent or other
intellectual property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor 
disclaims
any liability to Recipient for claims brought by any other entity 
based on
infringement of intellectual property rights or otherwise. As a 
condition to
exercising the rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient 
hereby
assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual property 
rights
needed, if any. For example, if a third party patent license is 
required to
allow Recipient to distribute the Program, it is Recipient's 
responsibility to
acquire that license before distributing the Program.

      d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has 
sufficient
copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright 
license
set forth in this Agreement. 

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under
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its own license agreement, provided that:

      a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; 
and

      b) its license agreement:

      i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all 
warranties and
conditions, express and implied, including warranties or conditions of 
title
and non-infringement, and implied warranties or conditions of 
merchantability
and fitness for a particular purpose; 

      ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all 
liability for
damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential
damages, such as lost profits; 

      iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement 
are
offered by that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and

      iv) states that source code for the Program is available from 
such
Contributor, and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable 
manner on
or through a medium customarily used for software exchange. 

When the Program is made available in source code form:

      a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and 

      b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of 
the
Program. 

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the
Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if
any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent Recipients to 
identify the
originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
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responsibilities with
respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this 
license is
intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program, the 
Contributor who
includes the Program in a commercial product offering should do so in 
a manner
which does not create potential liability for other Contributors. 
Therefore, if
a Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such
Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and 
indemnify
every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any 
losses, damages
and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits and 
other legal
actions brought by a third party against the Indemnified Contributor 
to the
extent caused by the acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor 
in
connection with its distribution of the Program in a commercial product
offering. The obligations in this section do not apply to any claims 
or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order
to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly notify the 
Commercial
Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial 
Contributor
to control, and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the 
defense and
any related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product
offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that
Commercial Contributor then makes performance claims, or offers 
warranties
related to Product X, those performance claims and warranties are such
Commercial Contributor's responsibility alone. Under this section, the
Commercial Contributor would have to defend claims against the other
Contributors related to those performance claims and warranties, and 
if a court
requires any other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the 
Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

2214



EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN
"AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE,
NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
Each
Recipient is solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using
and distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise
of rights under this Agreement, including but not limited to the risks 
and
costs of program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or 
loss of
data, programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of 
operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY
CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY
WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF 
ANY RIGHTS
GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable
law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the 
remainder of the
terms of this Agreement, and without further action by the parties 
hereto, such
provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make 
such
provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging 
that the
Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software or
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hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such Recipient's 
rights
granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such 
litigation is
filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to
comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this Agreement 
and does
not cure such failure in a reasonable period of time after becoming 
aware of
such noncompliance. If all Recipient's rights under this Agreement 
terminate,
Recipient agrees to cease use and distribution of the Program as soon 
as
reasonably practicable. However, Recipient's obligations under this 
Agreement
and any licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall 
continue
and survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in
order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and may only 
be
modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward reserves the 
right to
publish new versions (including revisions) of this Agreement from time 
to time.
No one other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this 
Agreement.
The Eclipse Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse 
Foundation
may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a 
suitable
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing
version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be 
distributed
subject to the version of the Agreement under which it was received. 
In addition,
after a new version of the Agreement is published, Contributor may 
elect to 
distribute the Program (including its Contributions) under the new 
version.
Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient 
receives
no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any Contributor 
under this
Agreement, whether expressly, by implication, estoppel or otherwise. 
All rights
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in the Program not expressly granted under this Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and the
intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No party 
to this
Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement more than one 
year
after the cause of action arose. Each party waives its rights to a 
jury trial
in any resulting litigation.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------------- Eclipse Public License 2.0 
----------------------

Eclipse Public License - v 2.0

    THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS 
ECLIPSE
    PUBLIC LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION
    OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS 
AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

  a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
     Distributed under this Agreement, and

  b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
     i) changes to the Program, and
     ii) additions to the Program;
  where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from
  and are Distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution
  "originates" from a Contributor if it was added to the Program by
  such Contributor itself or anyone acting on such Contributor's 
behalf.
  Contributions do not include changes or additions to the Program that
  are not Modified Works.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that Distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor which
are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone
or when combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with this
Agreement.
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"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement
or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or other
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for which the
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship.

"Modified Works" shall mean any work in Source Code or other form that
results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any new 
file
in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program. Modified
Works shall not include works that contain only declarations,
interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of the Program solely
in each case in order to link to, bind by name, or subclass the Program
or Modified Works thereof.

"Distribute" means the acts of a) distributing or b) making available
in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

"Source Code" means the form of a Program preferred for making
modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
documentation source, and configuration files.

"Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License,
Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
Contributor.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

  a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
  grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright
  license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display,
  publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such
  Contributor, if any, and such Derivative Works.

  b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
  grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent
  license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell,
  import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such Contributor,
  if any, in Source Code or other form. This patent license shall
  apply to the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, at
  the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such addition
  of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the
  Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other
  combinations which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is
  licensed hereunder.

  c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the
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  licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are
  provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the
  patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity.
  Each Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims
  brought by any other entity based on infringement of intellectual
  property rights or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the
  rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby
  assumes sole responsibility to secure any other intellectual
  property rights needed, if any. For example, if a third party
  patent license is required to allow Recipient to Distribute the
  Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license
  before distributing the Program.

  d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has
  sufficient copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant
  the copyright license set forth in this Agreement.

  e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary License, no
  Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient (other than
  those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of such Recipient's
  receipt of the Program under the terms of a Secondary License
  (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

3. REQUIREMENTS

3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

  a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
  accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
  the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
  is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
  obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily
  used for software exchange; and

  b) the Contributor may Distribute the Program under a license
  different than this Agreement, provided that such license:
     i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all other Contributors all
     warranties and conditions, express and implied, including
     warranties or conditions of title and non-infringement, and
     implied warranties or conditions of merchantability and fitness
     for a particular purpose;

     ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other Contributors all
     liability for damages, including direct, indirect, special,
     incidental and consequential damages, such as lost profits;

     iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights
     in the Source Code under section 3.2; and

     iv) requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any
     party to be under a license that satisfies the requirements
     of this section 3.
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3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

  a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
  Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
  files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the initial
  Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice described in
  Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be made available
  under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and

  b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of
  the Program.

3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or limitations
of liability ("notices") contained within the Program from any copy of
the Program which they Distribute, provided that Contributors may add
their own appropriate notices.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain responsibilities
with respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this
license is intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program,
the Contributor who includes the Program in a commercial product
offering should do so in a manner which does not create potential
liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a Contributor includes
the Program in a commercial product offering, such Contributor
("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and indemnify every
other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any losses,
damages and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits
and other legal actions brought by a third party against the 
Indemnified
Contributor to the extent caused by the acts or omissions of such
Commercial Contributor in connection with its distribution of the 
Program
in a commercial product offering. The obligations in this section do 
not
apply to any claims or Losses relating to any actual or alleged
intellectual property infringement. In order to qualify, an Indemnified
Contributor must: a) promptly notify the Commercial Contributor in
writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial Contributor to 
control,
and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any
related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's responsibility
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alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to
defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance
claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other Contributor to
pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor must pay
those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN "AS IS"
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF
TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the
appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes all
risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement,
including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors,
compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, programs
or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE
EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of
the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the
Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software
or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's
rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such
litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
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fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any licenses
granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement,
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse Foundation
is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may assign the
responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable separate
entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing
version number. The Program (including Contributions) may always be
Distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it was
received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
Contributor may elect to Distribute the Program (including its
Contributions) under the new version.

Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient
receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted
under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement is 
intended
to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor or Recipient.
No third-party beneficiary rights are created under this Agreement.

Exhibit A - Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

"This Source Code may also be made available under the following 
Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set forth 
in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied: {name license(s),
version(s), and exceptions or additional permissions here}."

  Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this Exhibit A
  is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary 
Licenses.

  If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular
  file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a 
LICENSE
  file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to
  look for such a notice.
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  You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception 
--------

  The GNU General Public License (GPL) Version 2, June 1991

Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor
Boston, MA 02110-1335
USA

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

Preamble

The licenses for most software are designed to take away your freedom 
to
share and change it. By contrast, the GNU General Public License is
intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free software--
to
make sure the software is free for all its users. This General Public
License applies to most of the Free Software Foundation's software and
to any other program whose authors commit to using it. (Some other Free
Software Foundation software is covered by the GNU Library General
Public License instead.) You can apply it to your programs, too.

When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not price.
Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you have the
freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for this
service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it if you
want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new
free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid anyone
to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights. These
restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that you 
have.
You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source code.
And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.
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Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software. If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software patents.
We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free program will
individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the program
proprietary. To prevent this, we have made it clear that any patent 
must
be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains a
notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed 
under
the terms of this General Public License. The "Program", below, refers
to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program" means
either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law: that is
to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it, either
verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another language.
(Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in the term
"modification".) Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope. The act of running
the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program is
covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the Program
(independent of having been made by running the Program). Whether that
is true depends on what the Program does.

1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's source
code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you conspicuously
and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate copyright notice
and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the notices that refer to
this License and to the absence of any warranty; and give any other
recipients of the Program a copy of this License along with the 
Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion of
it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and distribute
such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1 above, provided
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that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any 
part
    thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third 
parties
    under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a notice
    that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide a
    warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under these
    conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this 
License.
    (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but does not
    normally print such an announcement, your work based on the Program
    is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole. If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program, 
and
can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works. But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based 
on
the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of this
License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the entire
whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of a
storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under the
scope of this License.

3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections 
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1
    and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software interchange; 
or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your cost
    of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer 
to
    distribute corresponding source code. (This alternative is allowed
    only for noncommercial distribution and only if you received the
    program in object code or executable form with such an offer, in
    accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it. For an executable work, complete source 
code
means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control
compilation and installation of the executable. However, as a special
exception, the source code distributed need not include anything that 
is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies the
executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering access
to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to 
copy
the source code from the same place counts as distribution of the 
source
code, even though third parties are not compelled to copy the source
along with the object code.

4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License. Any attempt otherwise
to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is void, and will
automatically terminate your rights under this License. However, 
parties
who have received copies, or rights, from you under this License will
not have their licenses terminated so long as such parties remain in
full compliance.

5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it. However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works. These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License. Therefore, by
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modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and 
all
its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying the
Program or works based on it.

6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions. You may not impose any further restrictions
on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein. You are not
responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to this License.

7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License. If you cannot 
distribute
so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this License and
any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you may not
distribute the Program at all. For example, if a patent license would
not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by all those who
receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then the only way 
you
could satisfy both it and this License would be to refrain entirely 
from
distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is 
implemented
by public license practices. Many people have made generous
contributions to the wide range of software distributed through that
system in reliance on consistent application of that system; it is up 
to
the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing to distribute
software through any other system and a licensee cannot impose that 
choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to 
be
a consequence of the rest of this License.

8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
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certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License may
add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those
countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries
not thus excluded. In such case, this License incorporates the
limitation as if written in the body of this License.

9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation. If the Program does not specify a version
number of this License, you may choose any version ever published by 
the
Free Software Foundation.

10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
author to ask for permission. For software which is copyrighted by the
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
sometimes make exceptions for this. Our decision will be guided by the
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

NO WARRANTY

11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE
ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH
YOU. SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL
NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU 
FOR
DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM
(INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED
INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF
THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR
OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
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END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

To do so, attach the following notices to the program. It is safest to
attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively convey
the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    One line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.
    Copyright (C) <year> <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but
    WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. See the GNU
    General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 
02110-1335 USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type
    `show w'. This is free software, and you are welcome to 
redistribute
    it under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the
appropriate parts of the General Public License. Of course, the 
commands
you use may be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they
could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.
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You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary. Here is a sample; alter the names:

    Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
    program `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by
    James Hacker.

    signature of Ty Coon, 1 April 1989
    Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program
into proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you
may consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications
with the library. If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library
General Public License instead of this License.

#

Certain source files distributed by Oracle America, Inc. and/or its
affiliates are subject to the following clarification and special
exception to the GPLv2, based on the GNU Project exception for its
Classpath libraries, known as the GNU Classpath Exception, but only
where Oracle has expressly included in the particular source file's
header the words "Oracle designates this particular file as subject to
the "Classpath" exception as provided by Oracle in the LICENSE file
that accompanied this code."

You should also note that Oracle includes multiple, independent
programs in this software package. Some of those programs are provided
under licenses deemed incompatible with the GPLv2 by the Free Software
Foundation and others.  For example, the package includes programs
licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0.  Such programs are
licensed to you under their original licenses.

Oracle facilitates your further distribution of this package by adding
the Classpath Exception to the necessary parts of its GPLv2 code, which
permits you to use that code in combination with other independent
modules not licensed under the GPLv2.  However, note that this would
not permit you to commingle code under an incompatible license with
Oracle's GPLv2 licensed code by, for example, cutting and pasting such
code into a file also containing Oracle's GPLv2 licensed code and then
distributing the result.  Additionally, if you were to remove the
Classpath Exception from any of the files to which it applies and
distribute the result, you would likely be required to license some or
all of the other code in that distribution under the GPLv2 as well, and
since the GPLv2 is incompatible with the license terms of some items
included in the distribution by Oracle, removing the Classpath
Exception could therefore effectively compromise your ability to
further distribute the package.
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Proceed with caution and we recommend that you obtain the advice of a
lawyer skilled in open source matters before removing the Classpath
Exception or making modifications to this package which may
subsequently be redistributed and/or involve the use of third party
software.

CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1 
-----------------

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                     Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

          Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
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can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
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a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
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prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
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    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
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derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
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this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.
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  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
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the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
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of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

          NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0 
----------------

                   GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <https://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

  This version of the GNU Lesser General Public License incorporates
the terms and conditions of version 3 of the GNU General Public
License, supplemented by the additional permissions listed below.

  0. Additional Definitions.

  As used herein, "this License" refers to version 3 of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, and the "GNU GPL" refers to version 3 of the 
GNU
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General Public License.

  "The Library" refers to a covered work governed by this License,
other than an Application or a Combined Work as defined below.

  An "Application" is any work that makes use of an interface provided
by the Library, but which is not otherwise based on the Library.
Defining a subclass of a class defined by the Library is deemed a mode
of using an interface provided by the Library.

  A "Combined Work" is a work produced by combining or linking an
Application with the Library.  The particular version of the Library
with which the Combined Work was made is also called the "Linked
Version".

  The "Minimal Corresponding Source" for a Combined Work means the
Corresponding Source for the Combined Work, excluding any source code
for portions of the Combined Work that, considered in isolation, are
based on the Application, and not on the Linked Version.

  The "Corresponding Application Code" for a Combined Work means the
object code and/or source code for the Application, including any data
and utility programs needed for reproducing the Combined Work from the
Application, but excluding the System Libraries of the Combined Work.

  1. Exception to Section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  You may convey a covered work under sections 3 and 4 of this License
without being bound by section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  2. Conveying Modified Versions.

  If you modify a copy of the Library, and, in your modifications, a
facility refers to a function or data to be supplied by an Application
that uses the facility (other than as an argument passed when the
facility is invoked), then you may convey a copy of the modified
version:

   a) under this License, provided that you make a good faith effort to
   ensure that, in the event an Application does not supply the
   function or data, the facility still operates, and performs
   whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful, or

   b) under the GNU GPL, with none of the additional permissions of
   this License applicable to that copy.

  3. Object Code Incorporating Material from Library Header Files.

  The object code form of an Application may incorporate material from
a header file that is part of the Library.  You may convey such object
code under terms of your choice, provided that, if the incorporated
material is not limited to numerical parameters, data structure
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layouts and accessors, or small macros, inline functions and templates
(ten or fewer lines in length), you do both of the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the object code that the
   Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the object code with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

  4. Combined Works.

  You may convey a Combined Work under terms of your choice that,
taken together, effectively do not restrict modification of the
portions of the Library contained in the Combined Work and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications, if you also do each of
the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the Combined Work that
   the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the Combined Work with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

   c) For a Combined Work that displays copyright notices during
   execution, include the copyright notice for the Library among
   these notices, as well as a reference directing the user to the
   copies of the GNU GPL and this license document.

   d) Do one of the following:

       0) Convey the Minimal Corresponding Source under the terms of 
this
       License, and the Corresponding Application Code in a form
       suitable for, and under terms that permit, the user to
       recombine or relink the Application with a modified version of
       the Linked Version to produce a modified Combined Work, in the
       manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL for conveying
       Corresponding Source.

       1) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
       Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (a) uses at run time
       a copy of the Library already present on the user's computer
       system, and (b) will operate properly with a modified version
       of the Library that is interface-compatible with the Linked
       Version.

   e) Provide Installation Information, but only if you would otherwise
   be required to provide such information under section 6 of the
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   GNU GPL, and only to the extent that such information is
   necessary to install and execute a modified version of the
   Combined Work produced by recombining or relinking the
   Application with a modified version of the Linked Version. (If
   you use option 4d0, the Installation Information must accompany
   the Minimal Corresponding Source and Corresponding Application
   Code. If you use option 4d1, you must provide the Installation
   Information in the manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL
   for conveying Corresponding Source.)

  5. Combined Libraries.

  You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side by side in a single library together with other library
facilities that are not Applications and are not covered by this
License, and convey such a combined library under terms of your
choice, if you do both of the following:

   a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based
   on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities,
   conveyed under the terms of this License.

   b) Give prominent notice with the combined library that part of it
   is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the
   accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  6. Revised Versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions
of the GNU Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the
Library as you received it specifies that a certain numbered version
of the GNU Lesser General Public License "or any later version"
applies to it, you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that published version or of any later version
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library as you
received it does not specify a version number of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, you may choose any version of the GNU Lesser
General Public License ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Library as you received it specifies that a proxy can decide
whether future versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License shall
apply, that proxy's public statement of acceptance of any version is
permanent authorization for you to choose that version for the
Library.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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------------------------ Java HTML Tidy License 
------------------------

Java HTML Tidy - JTidy
HTML parser and pretty printer

Copyright (c) 1998-2000 World Wide Web Consortium (Massachusetts
Institute of Technology, Institut National de Recherche en
Informatique et en Automatique, Keio University). All Rights
Reserved.

Contributing Author(s):

   Dave Raggett <dsr@w3.org>
   Andy Quick <ac.quick@sympatico.ca> (translation to Java)
   Gary L Peskin <garyp@firstech.com> (Java development)
   Sami Lempinen <sami@lempinen.net> (release management)
   Fabrizio Giustina <fgiust at users.sourceforge.net>

The contributing author(s) would like to thank all those who
helped with testing, bug fixes, and patience.  This wouldn't
have been possible without all of you.

COPYRIGHT NOTICE:

This software and documentation is provided "as is," and
the copyright holders and contributing author(s) make no
representations or warranties, express or implied, including
but not limited to, warranties of merchantability or fitness
for any particular purpose or that the use of the software or
documentation will not infringe any third party patents,
copyrights, trademarks or other rights. 

The copyright holders and contributing author(s) will not be
liable for any direct, indirect, special or consequential damages
arising out of any use of the software or documentation, even if
advised of the possibility of such damage.

Permission is hereby granted to use, copy, modify, and distribute
this source code, or portions hereof, documentation and executables,
for any purpose, without fee, subject to the following restrictions:

1. The origin of this source code must not be misrepresented.
2. Altered versions must be plainly marked as such and must
   not be misrepresented as being the original source.
3. This Copyright notice may not be removed or altered from any
   source or altered source distribution.

The copyright holders and contributing author(s) specifically
permit, without fee, and encourage the use of this source code
as a component for supporting the Hypertext Markup Language in
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commercial products. If you use this source code in a product,
acknowledgment is not required but would be appreciated.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------------- Jdom License 
-----------------------------

Copyright (C) 2000-2012 Jason Hunter & Brett McLaughlin.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
 notice, this list of conditions, and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
 notice, this list of conditions, and the disclaimer that follows 
 these conditions in the documentation and/or other materials 
 provided with the distribution.

3. The name "JDOM" must not be used to endorse or promote products
 derived from this software without prior written permission.  For
 written permission, please contact <request_AT_jdom_DOT_org>.

4. Products derived from this software may not be called "JDOM", nor
 may "JDOM" appear in their name, without prior written permission
 from the JDOM Project Management <request_AT_jdom_DOT_org>.

In addition, we request (but do not require) that you include in the 
end-user documentation provided with the redistribution and/or in the 
software itself an acknowledgement equivalent to the following:
  "This product includes software developed by the
   JDOM Project (http://www.jdom.org/)."
Alternatively, the acknowledgment may be graphical using the logos 
available at http://www.jdom.org/images/logos.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED
WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE JDOM AUTHORS OR THE PROJECT
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF
USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND
ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY,
OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT
OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
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SUCH DAMAGE.

This software consists of voluntary contributions made by many 
individuals on behalf of the JDOM Project and was originally 
created by Jason Hunter <jhunter_AT_jdom_DOT_org> and
Brett McLaughlin <brett_AT_jdom_DOT_org>.  For more information
on the JDOM Project, please see <http://www.jdom.org/>. 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------------- Mozilla Public License 1.1 
----------------------

1. Definitions.

     1.0.1. "Commercial Use" means distribution or otherwise making the
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     Covered Code available to a third party.

     1.1. "Contributor" means each entity that creates or contributes 
to
     the creation of Modifications.

     1.2. "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Original
     Code, prior Modifications used by a Contributor, and the 
Modifications
     made by that particular Contributor.

     1.3. "Covered Code" means the Original Code or Modifications or 
the
     combination of the Original Code and Modifications, in each case
     including portions thereof.

     1.4. "Electronic Distribution Mechanism" means a mechanism 
generally
     accepted in the software development community for the electronic
     transfer of data.

     1.5. "Executable" means Covered Code in any form other than Source
     Code.

     1.6. "Initial Developer" means the individual or entity identified
     as the Initial Developer in the Source Code notice required by 
Exhibit
     A.

     1.7. "Larger Work" means a work which combines Covered Code or
     portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this 
License.

     1.8. "License" means this document.

     1.8.1. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the 
maximum
     extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or
     subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.

     1.9. "Modifications" means any addition to or deletion from the
     substance or structure of either the Original Code or any previous
     Modifications. When Covered Code is released as a series of 
files, a
     Modification is:
          A. Any addition to or deletion from the contents of a file
          containing Original Code or previous Modifications.

          B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original Code 
or
          previous Modifications.
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     1.10. "Original Code" means Source Code of computer software code
     which is described in the Source Code notice required by Exhibit 
A as
     Original Code, and which, at the time of its release under this
     License is not already Covered Code governed by this License.

     1.10.1. "Patent Claims" means any patent claim(s), now owned or
     hereafter acquired, including without limitation,  method, 
process,
     and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.

     1.11. "Source Code" means the preferred form of the Covered Code 
for
     making modifications to it, including all modules it contains, 
plus
     any associated interface definition files, scripts used to control
     compilation and installation of an Executable, or source code
     differential comparisons against either the Original Code or 
another
     well known, available Covered Code of the Contributor's choice. 
The
     Source Code can be in a compressed or archival form, provided the
     appropriate decompression or de-archiving software is widely 
available
     for no charge.

     1.12. "You" (or "Your")  means an individual or a legal entity
     exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of, 
this
     License or a future version of this License issued under Section 
6.1.
     For legal entities, "You" includes any entity which controls, is
     controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes 
of
     this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or 
indirect,
     to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by
     contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent
     (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such
     entity.

2. Source Code License.

     2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.
     The Initial Developer hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-
free,
     non-exclusive license, subject to third party intellectual 
property
     claims:
          (a)  under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
          trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer to use, reproduce,
          modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the 
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Original
          Code (or portions thereof) with or without Modifications, 
and/or
          as part of a Larger Work; and

          (b) under Patents Claims infringed by the making, using or
          selling of Original Code, to make, have made, use, practice,
          sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose of the
          Original Code (or portions thereof).

          (c) the licenses granted in this Section 2.1(a) and (b) are
          effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes
          Original Code under the terms of this License.

          (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license 
is
          granted: 1) for code that You delete from the Original Code; 
2)
          separate from the Original Code;  or 3) for infringements 
caused
          by: i) the modification of the Original Code or ii) the
          combination of the Original Code with other software or 
devices.

     2.2. Contributor Grant.
     Subject to third party intellectual property claims, each 
Contributor
     hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive 
license

          (a)  under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
          trademark) Licensable by Contributor, to use, reproduce, 
modify,
          display, perform, sublicense and distribute the Modifications
          created by such Contributor (or portions thereof) either on 
an
          unmodified basis, with other Modifications, as Covered Code
          and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

          (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or
          selling of  Modifications made by that Contributor either 
alone
          and/or in combination with its Contributor Version (or 
portions
          of such combination), to make, use, sell, offer for sale, 
have
          made, and/or otherwise dispose of: 1) Modifications made by 
that
          Contributor (or portions thereof); and 2) the combination of
          Modifications made by that Contributor with its Contributor
          Version (or portions of such combination).
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          (c) the licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are
          effective on the date Contributor first makes Commercial Use 
of
          the Covered Code.

          (d)    Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent 
license is
          granted: 1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from 
the
          Contributor Version; 2)  separate from the Contributor 
Version;
          3)  for infringements caused by: i) third party 
modifications of
          Contributor Version or ii)  the combination of Modifications 
made
          by that Contributor with other software  (except as part of 
the
          Contributor Version) or other devices; or 4) under Patent 
Claims
          infringed by Covered Code in the absence of Modifications 
made by
          that Contributor.

3. Distribution Obligations.

     3.1. Application of License.
     The Modifications which You create or to which You contribute are
     governed by the terms of this License, including without 
limitation
     Section 2.2. The Source Code version of Covered Code may be
     distributed only under the terms of this License or a future 
version
     of this License released under Section 6.1, and You must include a
     copy of this License with every copy of the Source Code You
     distribute. You may not offer or impose any terms on any Source 
Code
     version that alters or restricts the applicable version of this
     License or the recipients' rights hereunder. However, You may 
include
     an additional document offering the additional rights described in
     Section 3.5.

     3.2. Availability of Source Code.
     Any Modification which You create or to which You contribute must 
be
     made available in Source Code form under the terms of this License
     either on the same media as an Executable version or via an 
accepted
     Electronic Distribution Mechanism to anyone to whom you made an
     Executable version available; and if made available via Electronic
     Distribution Mechanism, must remain available for at least twelve 
(12)
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     months after the date it initially became available, or at least 
six
     (6) months after a subsequent version of that particular 
Modification
     has been made available to such recipients. You are responsible 
for
     ensuring that the Source Code version remains available even if 
the
     Electronic Distribution Mechanism is maintained by a third party.

     3.3. Description of Modifications.
     You must cause all Covered Code to which You contribute to 
contain a
     file documenting the changes You made to create that Covered Code 
and
     the date of any change. You must include a prominent statement 
that
     the Modification is derived, directly or indirectly, from Original
     Code provided by the Initial Developer and including the name of 
the
     Initial Developer in (a) the Source Code, and (b) in any notice 
in an
     Executable version or related documentation in which You describe 
the
     origin or ownership of the Covered Code.

     3.4. Intellectual Property Matters
          (a) Third Party Claims.
          If Contributor has knowledge that a license under a third 
party's
          intellectual property rights is required to exercise the 
rights
          granted by such Contributor under Sections 2.1 or 2.2,
          Contributor must include a text file with the Source Code
          distribution titled "LEGAL" which describes the claim and the
          party making the claim in sufficient detail that a recipient 
will
          know whom to contact. If Contributor obtains such knowledge 
after
          the Modification is made available as described in Section 
3.2,
          Contributor shall promptly modify the LEGAL file in all 
copies
          Contributor makes available thereafter and shall take other 
steps
          (such as notifying appropriate mailing lists or newsgroups)
          reasonably calculated to inform those who received the 
Covered
          Code that new knowledge has been obtained.

          (b) Contributor APIs.
          If Contributor's Modifications include an application 
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programming
          interface and Contributor has knowledge of patent licenses 
which
          are reasonably necessary to implement that API, Contributor 
must
          also include this information in the LEGAL file.

               (c)    Representations.
          Contributor represents that, except as disclosed pursuant to
          Section 3.4(a) above, Contributor believes that Contributor's
          Modifications are Contributor's original creation(s) and/or
          Contributor has sufficient rights to grant the rights 
conveyed by
          this License.

     3.5. Required Notices.
     You must duplicate the notice in Exhibit A in each file of the 
Source
     Code.  If it is not possible to put such notice in a particular 
Source
     Code file due to its structure, then You must include such notice 
in a
     location (such as a relevant directory) where a user would be 
likely
     to look for such a notice.  If You created one or more 
Modification(s)
     You may add your name as a Contributor to the notice described in
     Exhibit A.  You must also duplicate this License in any 
documentation
     for the Source Code where You describe recipients' rights or 
ownership
     rights relating to Covered Code.  You may choose to offer, and to
     charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability
     obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Code. However, 
You
     may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of the 
Initial
     Developer or any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear 
than
     any such warranty, support, indemnity or liability obligation is
     offered by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify the 
Initial
     Developer and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the
     Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of warranty,
     support, indemnity or liability terms You offer.

     3.6. Distribution of Executable Versions.
     You may distribute Covered Code in Executable form only if the
     requirements of Section 3.1-3.5 have been met for that Covered 
Code,
     and if You include a notice stating that the Source Code version 
of
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     the Covered Code is available under the terms of this License,
     including a description of how and where You have fulfilled the
     obligations of Section 3.2. The notice must be conspicuously 
included
     in any notice in an Executable version, related documentation or
     collateral in which You describe recipients' rights relating to 
the
     Covered Code. You may distribute the Executable version of Covered
     Code or ownership rights under a license of Your choice, which may
     contain terms different from this License, provided that You are 
in
     compliance with the terms of this License and that the license 
for the
     Executable version does not attempt to limit or alter the 
recipient's
     rights in the Source Code version from the rights set forth in 
this
     License. If You distribute the Executable version under a 
different
     license You must make it absolutely clear that any terms which 
differ
     from this License are offered by You alone, not by the Initial
     Developer or any Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the
     Initial Developer and every Contributor for any liability 
incurred by
     the Initial Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such
     terms You offer.

     3.7. Larger Works.
     You may create a Larger Work by combining Covered Code with other 
code
     not governed by the terms of this License and distribute the 
Larger
     Work as a single product. In such a case, You must make sure the
     requirements of this License are fulfilled for the Covered Code.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation.

     If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of 
this
     License with respect to some or all of the Covered Code due to
     statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply 
with
     the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b)
     describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such 
description
     must be included in the LEGAL file described in Section 3.4 and 
must
     be included with all distributions of the Source Code. Except to 
the
     extent prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must 
be
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     sufficiently detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be 
able to
     understand it.

5. Application of this License.

     This License applies to code to which the Initial Developer has
     attached the notice in Exhibit A and to related Covered Code.

6. Versions of the License.

     6.1. New Versions.
     Netscape Communications Corporation ("Netscape") may publish 
revised
     and/or new versions of the License from time to time. Each version
     will be given a distinguishing version number.

     6.2. Effect of New Versions.
     Once Covered Code has been published under a particular version 
of the
     License, You may always continue to use it under the terms of that
     version. You may also choose to use such Covered Code under the 
terms
     of any subsequent version of the License published by Netscape. 
No one
     other than Netscape has the right to modify the terms applicable 
to
     Covered Code created under this License.

     6.3. Derivative Works.
     If You create or use a modified version of this License (which 
you may
     only do in order to apply it to code which is not already Covered 
Code
     governed by this License), You must (a) rename Your license so 
that
     the phrases "Mozilla", "MOZILLAPL", "MOZPL", "Netscape",
     "MPL", "NPL" or any confusingly similar phrase do not appear in 
your
     license (except to note that your license differs from this 
License)
     and (b) otherwise make it clear that Your version of the license
     contains terms which differ from the Mozilla Public License and
     Netscape Public License. (Filling in the name of the Initial
     Developer, Original Code or Contributor in the notice described in
     Exhibit A shall not of themselves be deemed to be modifications of
     this License.)

7. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY.

     COVERED CODE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN "AS IS" BASIS,
     WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, 
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INCLUDING,
     WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED CODE IS FREE OF
     DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR NON-
INFRINGING.
     THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE COVERED 
CODE
     IS WITH YOU. SHOULD ANY COVERED CODE PROVE DEFECTIVE IN ANY 
RESPECT,
     YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME 
THE
     COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION. THIS 
DISCLAIMER
     OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART OF THIS LICENSE. NO USE 
OF
     ANY COVERED CODE IS AUTHORIZED HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS 
DISCLAIMER.

8. TERMINATION.

     8.1.  This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate
     automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to 
cure
     such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the breach. All
     sublicenses to the Covered Code which are properly granted shall
     survive any termination of this License. Provisions which, by 
their
     nature, must remain in effect beyond the termination of this 
License
     shall survive.

     8.2.  If You initiate litigation by asserting a patent 
infringement
     claim (excluding declatory judgment actions) against Initial 
Developer
     or a Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against 
whom
     You file such action is referred to as "Participant")  alleging 
that:

     (a)  such Participant's Contributor Version directly or indirectly
     infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted by such
     Participant to You under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License
     shall, upon 60 days notice from Participant terminate 
prospectively,
     unless if within 60 days after receipt of notice You either: (i)
     agree in writing to pay Participant a mutually agreeable 
reasonable
     royalty for Your past and future use of Modifications made by such
     Participant, or (ii) withdraw Your litigation claim with respect 
to
     the Contributor Version against such Participant.  If within 60 
days
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     of notice, a reasonable royalty and payment arrangement are not
     mutually agreed upon in writing by the parties or the litigation 
claim
     is not withdrawn, the rights granted by Participant to You under
     Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 automatically terminate at the expiration 
of
     the 60 day notice period specified above.

     (b)  any software, hardware, or device, other than such 
Participant's
     Contributor Version, directly or indirectly infringes any patent, 
then
     any rights granted to You by such Participant under Sections 
2.1(b)
     and 2.2(b) are revoked effective as of the date You first made, 
used,
     sold, distributed, or had made, Modifications made by that
     Participant.

     8.3.  If You assert a patent infringement claim against 
Participant
     alleging that such Participant's Contributor Version directly or
     indirectly infringes any patent where such claim is resolved 
(such as
     by license or settlement) prior to the initiation of patent
     infringement litigation, then the reasonable value of the licenses
     granted by such Participant under Sections 2.1 or 2.2 shall be 
taken
     into account in determining the amount or value of any payment or
     license.

     8.4.  In the event of termination under Sections 8.1 or 8.2 above,
     all end user license agreements (excluding distributors and 
resellers)
     which have been validly granted by You or any distributor 
hereunder
     prior to termination shall survive termination.

9. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.

     UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT
     (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE 
INITIAL
     DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF COVERED 
CODE,
     OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY PERSON 
FOR
     ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OF ANY
     CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF 
GOODWILL,
     WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND ALL 
OTHER
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     COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE BEEN
     INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF
     LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL 
INJURY
     RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTY'S NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE 
LAW
     PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE
     EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO
     THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

10. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS.

     The Covered Code is a "commercial item," as that term is defined 
in
     48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of "commercial computer
     software" and "commercial computer software documentation," as 
such
     terms are used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 (Sept. 1995). Consistent with 
48
     C.F.R. 12.212 and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 
1995),
     all U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Code with only those
     rights set forth herein.

11. MISCELLANEOUS.

     This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject
     matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
     unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
     necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed 
by
     California law provisions (except to the extent applicable law, if
     any, provides otherwise), excluding its conflict-of-law 
provisions.
     With respect to disputes in which at least one party is a citizen 
of,
     or an entity chartered or registered to do business in the United
     States of America, any litigation relating to this License shall 
be
     subject to the jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern
     District of California, with venue lying in Santa Clara County,
     California, with the losing party responsible for costs, including
     without limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys' fees and
     expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on
     Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly 
excluded.
     Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a 
contract
     shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to this
     License.

12. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.
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     As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is
     responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or 
indirectly,
     out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree 
to
     work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such
     responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended 
or
     shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

13. MULTIPLE-LICENSED CODE.

     Initial Developer may designate portions of the Covered Code as
     "Multiple-Licensed".  "Multiple-Licensed" means that the Initial
     Developer permits you to utilize portions of the Covered Code 
under
     Your choice of the NPL or the alternative licenses, if any, 
specified
     by the Initial Developer in the file described in Exhibit A.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

"The contents of this file are subject to the Mozilla Public License
Version 1.1 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in
compliance with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at
https://www.mozilla.org/MPL/

Software distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS"
basis, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See the
License for the specific language governing rights and limitations
under the License.

The Original Code is Javassist.

The Initial Developer of the Original Code is Shigeru Chiba. Portions
created by the Initial Developer are
  Copyright (C) 1999-2010 Shigeru Chiba. All Rights Reserved. 

  Alternatively, the contents of this file may be used under the terms
  of the GNU Lesser General Public License Version 2.1 or later (the 
  "LGPL"), in which case the provisions of the LGPL are applicable 
instead
  of those above. If you wish to allow use of your version of this file
  only under the terms of the LGPL, and not to allow others to use your
  version of this file under the terms of the MPL, indicate your 
decision
  by deleting the provisions above and replace them with the notice and
  other provisions required by the LGPL. If you do not delete the
  provisions above, a recipient may use your version of this file under
  the terms of either the MPL or the LGPL. 
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

--------------------------------- W3C 
----------------------------------

Copyright © 1994-2001 World Wide Web Consortium, (Massachusetts 
Institute of
Technology, Institut National de Recherche en Informatique et en 
Automatique, 
Keio University). All Rights Reserved. http://www.w3.org/Consortium/
Legal/

This W3C work (including software, documents, or other related items) 
is
being provided by the copyright holders under the following license. 
By 
obtaining, using and/or copying this work, you (the licensee) agree 
that you have
read, understood, and will comply with the following terms and 
conditions:

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation, with or without modification, for any purpose and 
without fee or

royalty is hereby granted, provided that you include the following on 
ALL copies
of the software and documentation or portions thereof, including 
modifications, 
that you make:

1. The full text of this NOTICE in a location viewable to users of the
  redistributed or derivative work.

2. Any pre-existing intellectual property disclaimers, notices, or 
terms
  and conditions. If none exist, a short notice of the following form (
  hypertext is preferred, text is permitted) should be used within the 
body of
  any redistributed or derivative code: "Copyright © [$date-of-
software] 
  World Wide Web Consortium, (Massachusetts Institute of Technology, 
Institut
  National de Recherche en Informatique et en Automatique, Keio 
University).
  All Rights Reserved. http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/"

3. Notice of any changes or modifications to the W3C files, including
  the date changes were made. (We recommend you provide URIs to the 
location
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  from which the code is derived.)

THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS PROVIDED "AS IS," AND COPYRIGHT 
HOLDERS
MAKE NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING 
BUT NOT 

LIMITED TO, WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE
OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY 
THIRD
PARTY PATENTS, COPYRIGHTS, TRADEMARKS OR OTHER RIGHTS.

COPYRIGHT HOLDERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, SPECIAL 
OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR 
DOCUMENTATION.

The name and trademarks of copyright holders may NOT be used in 
advertising

or publicity pertaining to the software without specific, written 
prior 
permission. Title to copyright in this software and any associated 
documentation
will at all times remain with copyright holders.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

=============================commons-codec 

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-io

Apache Commons IO
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-lang3

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2018 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jackson-annotations
jackson-core
jackson-databind
jackson-jaxrs-base
jackson-datatype-jsr310
jackson-datatype-jdk8
jackson-dataformat-xml
jackson-jaxrs-json-provider
jackson-module-jaxb-annotations

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.
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## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

Jackson can be used for any purpose, but to (re)distribute it,  
distributors
(such as libraries and frameworks that use Jackson) will need to
choose which License they want to apply to distribution, and to use 
appropriate
jars that enclose license documentation.
No work needed beyond choosing the appropriate jar(s).

Currently two Open Source licenses are available for use:

* Apache License 2.0 (AL 2.0)
* Lesser/Library General Public License (LGPL 2.1)

These licenses have proven adequate to cover all current use cases.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

maven-enforcer-plugin

Apache Maven Enforcer
Copyright 2007-2013 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

======================com.nimbusds:nimbus-jose-jwt

Nimbus JOSE + JWT

Copyright 2012 - 2020, Connect2id Ltd.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-cli

Apache Commons CLI
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Copyright 2001-2019 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-collections

Apache Commons Collections
Copyright 2001-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-lang

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-logging

Apache Commons Logging
Copyright 2003-2016 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-net

Apache Commons Net
Copyright 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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enforcer-api

Apache Maven Enforcer
Copyright 2007-2013 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jakarta.validation-api

Notices for Eclipse Jakarta Bean Validation

This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jakarta Bean 
Validation project.

Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.bean-
validation

- Trademarks

Jakarta Bean Validation is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

- Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers.
For more information regarding authorship of content, please consult 
the listed
source code repository logs.

- Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms of
the Apache License, Version 2.0 which is available at
https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.

SPDX-License-Identifier: Apache-2.0

- Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

The specification repository
The API repository
The TCK repository

- Third-party Content
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This project leverages the following third party content.

Test dependencies:

    TestNG - Apache License 2.0
    JCommander - Apache License 2.0
    SnakeYAML - Apache License 2.0

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

joda-time:joda-time

=======================================================================
======
= NOTICE file corresponding to section 4d of the Apache License 
Version 2.0 =
=======================================================================
======
This product includes software developed by
Joda.org (https://www.joda.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

* There is a section below this notice where the contents for each of 
the 
  references to license/LICENSE.<component>.txt are available.

io.netty:netty-all

                            The Netty Project
                            =================

Please visit the Netty web site for more information:

  * https://netty.io/

Copyright 2014 The Netty Project

The Netty Project licenses this file to you under the Apache License,
version 2.0 (the "License"); you may not use this file except in 
compliance
with the License. You may obtain a copy of the License at:

  http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT
WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See 
the
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License for the specific language governing permissions and limitations
under the License.

Also, please refer to each LICENSE.<component>.txt file, which is 
located in
the 'license' directory of the distribution file, for the license 
terms of the
components that this product depends on.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
This product contains the extensions to Java Collections Framework 
which has
been derived from the works by JSR-166 EG, Doug Lea, and Jason T. 
Greene:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jsr166y.txt (Public Domain)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://gee.cs.oswego.edu/cgi-bin/viewcvs.cgi/jsr166/
    * http://viewvc.jboss.org/cgi-bin/viewvc.cgi/jbosscache/
experimental/jsr166/

This product contains a modified version of Robert Harder's Public 
Domain
Base64 Encoder and Decoder, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.base64.txt (Public Domain)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://iharder.sourceforge.net/current/java/base64/

This product contains a modified portion of 'Webbit', an event based
WebSocket and HTTP server, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.webbit.txt (BSD License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/joewalnes/webbit

This product contains a modified portion of 'SLF4J', a simple logging
facade for Java, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.slf4j.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://www.slf4j.org/

This product contains a modified portion of 'Apache Harmony', an open 
source
Java SE, which can be obtained at:
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  * NOTICE:
    * license/NOTICE.harmony.txt
  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.harmony.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://archive.apache.org/dist/harmony/

This product contains a modified portion of 'jbzip2', a Java bzip2 
compression
and decompression library written by Matthew J. Francis. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jbzip2.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://code.google.com/p/jbzip2/

This product contains a modified portion of 'libdivsufsort', a C API 
library to construct
the suffix array and the Burrows-Wheeler transformed string for any 
input string of
a constant-size alphabet written by Yuta Mori. It can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.libdivsufsort.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/y-256/libdivsufsort

This product contains a modified portion of Nitsan Wakart's 'JCTools', 
Java Concurrency Tools for the JVM,
 which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jctools.txt (ASL2 License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/JCTools/JCTools

This product optionally depends on 'JZlib', a re-implementation of 
zlib in
pure Java, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jzlib.txt (BSD style License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://www.jcraft.com/jzlib/

This product optionally depends on 'Compress-LZF', a Java library for 
encoding and
decoding data in LZF format, written by Tatu Saloranta. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
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    * license/LICENSE.compress-lzf.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/ning/compress

This product optionally depends on 'lz4', a LZ4 Java compression
and decompression library written by Adrien Grand. It can be obtained 
at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.lz4.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/jpountz/lz4-java

This product optionally depends on 'lzma-java', a LZMA Java compression
and decompression library, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.lzma-java.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/jponge/lzma-java

This product contains a modified portion of 'jfastlz', a Java port of 
FastLZ compression
and decompression library written by William Kinney. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jfastlz.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://code.google.com/p/jfastlz/

This product contains a modified portion of and optionally depends on 
'Protocol Buffers', Google's data
interchange format, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.protobuf.txt (New BSD License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/google/protobuf

This product optionally depends on 'Bouncy Castle Crypto APIs' to 
generate
a temporary self-signed X.509 certificate when the JVM does not 
provide the
equivalent functionality.  It can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.bouncycastle.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://www.bouncycastle.org/

This product optionally depends on 'Snappy', a compression library 

2268



produced
by Google Inc, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.snappy.txt (New BSD License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/google/snappy

This product optionally depends on 'JBoss Marshalling', an alternative 
Java
serialization API, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.jboss-marshalling.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/jboss-remoting/jboss-marshalling

This product optionally depends on 'Caliper', Google's micro-
benchmarking framework, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.caliper.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/google/caliper

This product optionally depends on 'Apache Commons Logging', a logging
framework, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.commons-logging.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://commons.apache.org/logging/

This product optionally depends on 'Apache Log4J', a logging 
framework, which
can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.log4j.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://logging.apache.org/log4j/

This product optionally depends on 'Aalto XML', an ultra-high 
performance
non-blocking XML processor, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.aalto-xml.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://wiki.fasterxml.com/AaltoHome

This product contains a modified version of 'HPACK', a Java 
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implementation of
the HTTP/2 HPACK algorithm written by Twitter. It can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.hpack.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/twitter/hpack
    
This product contains a modified version of 'HPACK', a Java 
implementation of
the HTTP/2 HPACK algorithm written by Cory Benfield. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.hyper-hpack.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/python-hyper/hpack/

This product contains a modified version of 'HPACK', a Java 
implementation of
the HTTP/2 HPACK algorithm written by Tatsuhiro Tsujikawa. It can be 
obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.nghttp2-hpack.txt (MIT License)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/nghttp2/nghttp2/

This product contains a modified portion of 'Apache Commons Lang', a 
Java library
provides utilities for the java.lang API, which can be obtained at:

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.commons-lang.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-lang/

This product contains the Maven wrapper scripts from 'Maven Wrapper', 
that provides an easy way to ensure a user has everything necessary to 
run the Maven build.

  * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.mvn-wrapper.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * https://github.com/takari/maven-wrapper

This product contains the dnsinfo.h header file, that provides a way 
to retrieve the system DNS configuration on MacOS.
This private header is also used by Apple's open source
 mDNSResponder (https://opensource.apple.com/tarballs/mDNSResponder/).
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 * LICENSE:
    * license/LICENSE.dnsinfo.txt (Apache License 2.0)
  * HOMEPAGE:
    * http://www.opensource.apple.com/source/configd/configd-453.19/
dnsinfo/dnsinfo.h

******************************* license/ 
*******************************

LICENSE.base64.txt
LICENSE.jsr166y.txt

The person or persons who have associated work with this document (the
"Dedicator" or "Certifier") hereby either (a) certifies that, to the 
best of
his knowledge, the work of authorship identified is in the public 
domain of
the country from which the work is published, or (b) hereby dedicates 
whatever
copyright the dedicators holds in the work of authorship identified 
below (the
"Work") to the public domain. A certifier, moreover, dedicates any 
copyright
interest he may have in the associated work, and for these purposes, is
described as a "dedicator" below.

A certifier has taken reasonable steps to verify the copyright status 
of this
work. Certifier recognizes that his good faith efforts may not shield 
him from
liability if in fact the work certified is not in the public domain.

Dedicator makes this dedication for the benefit of the public at large 
and to
the detriment of the Dedicator's heirs and successors. Dedicator 
intends this
dedication to be an overt act of relinquishment in perpetuity of all 
present
and future rights under copyright law, whether vested or contingent, 
in the
Work. Dedicator understands that such relinquishment of all rights 
includes
the relinquishment of all rights to enforce (by lawsuit or otherwise) 
those
copyrights in the Work.

Dedicator recognizes that, once placed in the public domain, the Work 
may be
freely reproduced, distributed, transmitted, used, modified, built 
upon, or
otherwise exploited by anyone for any purpose, commercial or non-
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commercial,
and in any way, including by methods that have not yet been invented or
conceived.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.compress-lzf.txt

Copyright 2009-2010 Ning, Inc.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); you 
may not
use this file except in compliance with the License. You may obtain a 
copy of
the License at https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" 
BASIS,WITHOUT
WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See 
the
License for the specific language governing permissions and 
limitations under
the License.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.aalto-xml.txt

This copy of Aalto XML processor is licensed under the
Apache (Software) License, version 2.0 ("the License").
See the License for details about distribution rights, and the
specific rights regarding derivate works.

You may obtain a copy of the License at:

https://www.apache.org/licenses/

A copy is also included with both the the downloadable source code 
package
and jar that contains class bytecodes, as file "ASL 2.0". In both 
cases,
that file should be located next to this file: in source distribution
the location should be "release-notes/asl"; and in jar "META-INF/"

------------------------------------

LICENSE.dnsinfo.txt

/*
 * Copyright (c) 2004-2006, 2008, 2009, 2011 Apple Inc. All rights 
reserved.
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 *
 * @APPLE_LICENSE_HEADER_START@
 * 
 * This file contains Original Code and/or Modifications of Original 
Code
 * as defined in and that are subject to the Apple Public Source 
License
 * Version 2.0 (the 'License'). You may not use this file except in
 * compliance with the License. Please obtain a copy of the License at
 * https://www.opensource.apple.com/apsl/ and read it before using this
 * file.
 * 
 * The Original Code and all software distributed under the License are
 * distributed on an 'AS IS' basis, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EITHER
 * EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, AND APPLE HEREBY DISCLAIMS ALL SUCH WARRANTIES,
 * INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY,
 * FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE, QUIET ENJOYMENT OR NON-
INFRINGEMENT.
 * Please see the License for the specific language governing rights 
and
 * limitations under the License.
 * 
 * @APPLE_LICENSE_HEADER_END@
 */

------------------------------------

LICENSE.harmony.txt
LICENSE.lz4.txt
LICENSE.lzma-java.txt
LICENSE.jboss-marshalling.txt
LICENSE.caliper.txt
LICENSE.commons-logging.txt
LICENSE.log4j.txt
LICENSE.hpack.txt
LICENSE.commons-lang.txt
LICENSE.mvn-wrapper.txt
LICENSE.jctools.txt

                             Apache License
                       Version 2.0, January 2004
                    https://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

  "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,
  and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

  "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
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  the copyright owner that is granting the License.

  "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
  other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common
  control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
  "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
  direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
  otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the
  outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

  "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
  exercising permissions granted by this License.

  "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications,
  including but not limited to software source code, documentation
  source, and configuration files.

  "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
  transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
  not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
  and conversions to other media types.

  "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
  Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
  copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
  (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

  "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object
  form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the
  editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
  represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
  of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that remain
  separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces 
of,
  the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

  "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
  the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions
  to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
  submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
  or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of
  the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted"
  means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent
  to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to
  communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
  and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the
  Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but
  excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
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  designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

  "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity
  on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and
  subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
  this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
  worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
  copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
  publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the
  Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
  this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
  worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
  (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made,
  use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work,
  where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
  by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
  Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
  with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
  institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
  cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
  or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
  or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
  granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
  as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
  Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
  modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
  meet the following conditions:

  (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
      Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

  (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
      stating that You changed the files; and

  (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
      that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
      attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
      excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
      the Derivative Works; and

  (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
      distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must
      include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
      within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
      pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
      of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed
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      as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
      documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or,
      within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
      wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents
      of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
      do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
      notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside
      or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
      that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
      as modifying the License.

  You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and
  may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
  for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
  for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
  reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with
  the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise,
  any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work
  by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
  this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
  Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify
  the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
  with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade
  names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor,
  except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the
  origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
  agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
  Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
  WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
  implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions
  of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
  PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the
  appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any
  risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
  whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
  unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
  negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
  liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special,
  incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a
  result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
  Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
  work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
  other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
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  has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
  the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
  and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
  or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
  License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
  on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
  of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
  defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
  incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason
  of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

------------------------------------

LICENSE.webbit.txt:

(BSD License: https://www.opensource.org/licenses/bsd-license)

Copyright (c) 2011, Joe Walnes, Aslak Hellesøy and contributors
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without modification, are permitted provided that the 
following conditions are met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
  copyright notice, this list of conditions and the 
  following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
  copyright notice, this list of conditions and the 
  following disclaimer in the documentation and/or other
  materials provided with the distribution.

* Neither the name of the Webbit nor the names of
  its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products
  derived from this software without specific prior written
  permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND 
CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, 
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR 
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
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LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT 
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT 
OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.jzlib.txt:

Copyright (c) 2000,2001,2002,2003,2004 ymnk, JCraft,Inc. All rights 
reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
     this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
     the documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

  3. The names of the authors may not be used to endorse or promote 
products
     derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES,
INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL 
JCRAFT,
INC. OR ANY CONTRIBUTORS TO THIS SOFTWARE BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT,
INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, 
BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, 
DATA,
OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY 
OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS 
SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.snappy.txt:
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Copyright 2011, Google Inc.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
* Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.protobuf.txt

Protocol Buffers - Google's data interchange format
Copyright 2013 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.
https://developers.google.com/protocol-buffers/

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
    * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.
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THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Code generated by the Protocol Buffer compiler is owned by the owner
of the input file used when generating it.  This code is not
standalone and requires a support library to be linked with it.  This
support library is itself covered by the above license.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.slf4j.txt

/* 
 * Copyright (c) 2004-2007 QOS.ch
 * All rights reserved.
 * 
 * Permission is hereby granted, free  of charge, to any person 
obtaining
 * a  copy  of this  software  and  associated  documentation files  
(the
 * "Software"), to  deal in  the Software without  restriction, 
including
 * without limitation  the rights to  use, copy, modify,  merge, 
publish,
 * distribute,  sublicense, and/or sell  copies of  the Software,  and 
to
 * permit persons to whom the Software  is furnished to do so, subject 
to
 * the following conditions:
 * 
 * The  above  copyright  notice  and  this permission  notice  shall  
be
 * included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
 * 
 * THE  SOFTWARE IS  PROVIDED  "AS  IS", WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF ANY  
KIND,
 * EXPRESS OR  IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED  TO THE  WARRANTIES 
OF
 * MERCHANTABILITY,    FITNESS    FOR    A   PARTICULAR    PURPOSE    
AND
 * NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS 
BE
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 * LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN 
ACTION
 * OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN 
CONNECTION
 * WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
 */

------------------------------------

LICENSE.jbzip2.txt

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.libdivsufsort.txt

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation
files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without
restriction, including without limitation the rights to use,
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following
conditions:
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The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR
OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.jfastlz.txt

The MIT License

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation
files (the "Software"), to deal in the Software without
restriction, including without limitation the rights to use,
copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the
Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following
conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR
OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.bouncycastle.txt

The MIT License (MIT)

                          (https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
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in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.hyper-hpack.txt

The MIT License (MIT)

Copyright (c) 2014 Cory Benfield

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
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SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

LICENSE.nghttp2-hpack.txt

The MIT License

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------

NOTICE.harmony.txt

Apache Harmony

Copyright 2006, 2010 The Apache Software Foundation.

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

------------------------------------

******************************* license/ 
*******************************
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven:maven-artifact
org.apache.maven:maven-artifact-manager
org.apache.maven:maven-core
org.apache.maven:maven-error-diagnostics
org.apache.maven:maven-model
org.apache.maven:maven-monitor
org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-api
org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-descriptor
org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-parameter-documenter
org.apache.maven:maven-plugin-registry
org.apache.maven:maven-profile
org.apache.maven:maven-project
org.apache.maven:maven-repository-metadata
org.apache.maven:maven-settings

   
=======================================================================
==
   ==  NOTICE file corresponding to the section 4 d 
of                    ==
   ==  the Apache License, Version 
2.0,                                   ==
   ==  in this case for the Apache Maven 
distribution.                    ==
   
=======================================================================
==

This product includes software developed by
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

This product includes software (Plexus and Classworlds) developed by
The Codehaus Foundation (http://www.codehaus.org/).

This product includes software (JSCH) developed by 
JCraft Inc. (http://www.jcraft.com/jsch/).

This product includes software (JTidy) developed at
SourceForge (http://sourceforge.net/projects/jtidy).

This product includes software (NekoHTML) developed at
SourceForge (http://sourceforge.net/projects/nekohtml).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.reporting:maven-reporting-api
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Maven Reporting API
Copyright 2002-2010 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-file

Apache Maven Wagon :: Providers :: File Provider
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-http-lightweight

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-http-shared

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-provider-api
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Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh-common

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-ssh-external

Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.maven.wagon:wagon-webdav
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Apache Maven Wagon :: API
Copyright 2003-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.apache.xbean:xbean-reflect

Apache XBean :: Reflect
Copyright 2005-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

Apache XBean :: Reflect
Copyright 2005-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.codehaus.plexus:plexus-utils

This product includes software developed by the Indiana University 
  Extreme! Lab (http://www.extreme.indiana.edu/).

This product includes software developed by 
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

This product includes software developed by 
ThoughtWorks (http://www.thoughtworks.com).

This product includes software developed by 
javolution (http://javolution.org/).

This product includes software developed by 
Rome (https://rome.dev.java.net/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
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-

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-continuation

Notices for Eclipse Jetty
=========================
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jetty project.

Project home: https://www.eclipse.org/jetty/

Trademarks
----------
Eclipse Jetty, and Jetty are trademarks of the Eclipse Foundation.

Copyright
---------
All contributions are the property of the respective authors or of
entities to which copyright has been assigned by the authors (eg. 
employer).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.eclipse.jetty:jetty-http

Notices for Eclipse Jetty
=========================
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jetty project.

Project home: https://www.eclipse.org/jetty/

Trademarks
----------
Eclipse Jetty, and Jetty are trademarks of the Eclipse Foundation.

Copyright
---------
All contributions are the property of the respective authors or of
entities to which copyright has been assigned by the authors (eg. 
employer).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

org.littleshoot : littleproxy

The LittleProxy Project - Copyright 2009 Last Bamboo LLC, and is 

2289



licensed under the
Apache License version 2.0 as published by the Apache Software 
Foundation.

A summary of the individual contributors is given below. Any omission 
should be
sent to Adam Fisk <a@littleshoot.org>.

SVN Login(s)            Name
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------
afisk                   Adam Fisk
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

zt-exec

=      that this project is derived from.

Apache Commons Exec
Copyright 2005-2010 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed by
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

xml-apis:xml-apis

xml-commons/README.txt $Id: README.txt,v 1.1 2002/01/31 23:42:49 
curcuru Exp $

HEAR YE, HEAR YE!

Software and documentation in this repository are covered under 
a number of different licenses.

Most files under xml-commons/java/external/ are covered 
under their respective LICENSE.*.txt files; see the matching 
README.*.txt files for descriptions.

Note that xml-commons/java/external/build.xml and 
xml-commons/java/external/src/manifest.commons are 
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both covered under the Apache Software License.

All files not otherwise noted are covered under the 
Apache Software License in LICENSE.txt including all 
files under xml-commons/java/src

--README.dom.txt--

xml-commons/java/external/README.dom.txt $Id: README.dom.txt,v 1.1 
2002/01/31 23:13:42 curcuru Exp $

HEAR YE, HEAR YE!

All of the .java software and associated documentation about 
the DOM in this repository are distributed under the license 
from the W3C, which is provided herein.

LICENSE.dom-software.txt covers all software from the W3C 
including the following items in the xml-commons project:

    xml-commons/java/external/src/org/w3c
      and all subdirectories

LICENSE.dom-documentation.txt covers all documentation from the W3C 
including the following items in the xml-commons project:

    xml-commons/java/external/xdocs/dom
      and all subdirectories

The actual DOM Java Language Binding classes in xml-commons came from: 
    http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Core-20001113/java-
binding.html
  The original versions are tagged 'DOM_LEVEL_2'

The specification of DOM Level 2's various parts is at:
    http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Core-20001113/
    http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Views-20001113/
  http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Events-20001113/
  http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Style-20001113/
  http://www.w3.org/TR/2000/REC-DOM-Level-2-Traversal-Range-20001113/

--README.sax.txt--

xml-commons/java/external/README.sax.txt $Id: README.sax.txt,v 1.1 
2002/01/31 23:26:48 curcuru Exp $

HEAR YE, HEAR YE!
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All of the .java software and associated documentation about 
SAX in this repository are distributed freely in the 
public domain.

LICENSE.sax.txt covers all software and documentation from the 
megginson.com including the following in the xml-commons project:

    xml-commons/java/external/src/org/xml/sax
      and all subdirectories
    xml-commons/java/external/xdocs/sax
      and all subdirectories

The actual SAX classes in xml-commons came from: 
    http://www.megginson.com/Software/index.html
  The original versions are tagged 'SAX-2_0-r2-prerelease'

--LICENSE.dom-software.txt--

xml-commons/java/external/LICENSE.dom-software.txt $Id: LICENSE.dom-
software.txt,v 1.1 2002/01/31 23:13:42 curcuru Exp $

This license came from: http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/copyright-
software-19980720

W3CÆ SOFTWARE NOTICE AND LICENSE
Copyright © 1994-2001 World
Wide Web Consortium, <a href="http://www.w3.org/">World
Wide Web Consortium</a>, (<a href=
"http://www.lcs.mit.edu/">Massachusetts Institute of
Technology</a>, <a href="http://www.inria.fr/">Institut National de
Recherche en Informatique et en Automatique</a>, <a href=
"http://www.keio.ac.jp/">Keio University</a>). All Rights Reserved.
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/

This W3C work (including software, documents, or other related
items) is being provided by the copyright holders under the
following license. By obtaining, using and/or copying this work,
you (the licensee) agree that you have read, understood, and will
comply with the following terms and conditions:
Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software
and its documentation, with or without modification,† for any
purpose and without fee or royalty is hereby granted, provided that
you include the following on ALL copies of the software and
documentation or portions thereof, including modifications, that
you make:
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The full text of this NOTICE in a location viewable to users of
the redistributed or derivative work.

Any pre-existing intellectual property disclaimers, notices, or
terms and conditions. If none exist, a short notice of the
following form (hypertext is preferred, text is permitted) should
be used within the body of any redistributed or derivative code:
"Copyright © [$date-of-software] World Wide Web Consortium, 
(Massachusetts Institute of
Technology, Institut National de
Recherche en Informatique et en Automatique, Keio University). All 
Rights Reserved.
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/"

Notice of any changes or modifications to the W3C files,
including the date changes were made. (We recommend you provide 
URIs to the location from which the code is derived.)

THIS SOFTWARE AND DOCUMENTATION IS PROVIDED "AS IS," AND
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS MAKE NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO, WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE
USE OF THE SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD
PARTY PATENTS, COPYRIGHTS, TRADEMARKS OR OTHER RIGHTS.
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS WILL NOT BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
SPECIAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF ANY USE OF THE
SOFTWARE OR DOCUMENTATION.

The name and trademarks of copyright holders may NOT be used in
advertising or publicity pertaining to the software without
specific, written prior permission. Title to copyright in this
software and any associated documentation will at all times remain
with copyright holders.
____________________________________
This formulation of W3C's notice and license became active on
August 14 1998 so as to improve compatibility with GPL. This
version ensures that W3C software licensing terms are no more
restrictive than GPL and consequently W3C software may be
distributed in GPL packages. See the older formulation for the
policy prior to this date. Please see our Copyright FAQ for common 
questions about using materials from
our site, including specific terms and conditions for packages like
libwww, Amaya, and Jigsaw. 
Other questions about this notice can be
directed to site-policy@w3.org.

webmaster
(last updated $Date: 2002/01/31 23:13:42 $)

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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=======================================================================
=

OCI SDK for Java 2.33.0

Copyright (c) 2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 as shown at https://oss.oracle.com/licenses/upl
or Apache License 2.0 as shown at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0. You may choose either license.

____________________________

The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
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TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
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purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
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If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
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of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------ Fourth Party Components 
-----------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- Apache License 2.0
- BSD 3-Clause
- Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL)
- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0
- Eclipse Public License 2.0
- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
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- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0
- MIT License
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
------------------------- Fourth Party Notices 
-------------------------

======================== Third Party Components 
========================

bouncycastle
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/bcgit/bc-java
* Project home: https://bouncycastle.org

commons-codec
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-codec
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-codec

commons-io
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-io
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-io

commons-lang3
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-lang
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-lang

guava
* Copyright © 2021 Guava
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/guava
* Project home: https://guava.dev

jackson-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-annotations
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-core
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-core
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com
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jackson-databind
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-databind
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jdk8
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jsr310
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-jaxrs-base
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jakarta.ws.rs-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jaxrs-api
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jaxrs

jersey-client
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-hk2
* Copyright © 2017-2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-media-json-jackson
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0; Apache License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://eclipse-ee4j.github.io/jersey.github.io/

JSR305
* Copyright © 2007-2009 JSR305 expert group
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* License: BSD 3-Clause
* Source code: https://github.com/findbugsproject/findbugs
* Project home: http://findbugs.sourceforge.net/

resilience4j-circuitbreaker
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

resilience4j-core
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

slf4j
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/qos-ch/slf4j
* Project home: http://www.slf4j.org/

vavr
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/vavr-io/vavr
* Project home: https://www.vavr.io

======================= Fourth Party Components 
========================

com.fasterxml.jackson.jaxrs:jackson-jaxrs-json-provider
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.fasterxml.jackson.module:jackson-module-jaxb-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.errorprone:error_prone_annotations
* Copyright © 2015 The Error Prone Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.guava:failureaccess
* Copyright © 2013 The Guava Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/guava/

com.google.guava:listenablefuture
* License: Apache License 2.0

2301



com.google.j2objc:j2objc-annotations
* Copyright © 2012 Google Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/j2objc/

com.nimbusds:nimbus-jose-jwt
* Copyright © 2012 - 2020, Connect2id Ltd
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.sun.activation:jakarta.activation
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

commons-logging:commons-logging
* Copyright © 2001-2014 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

io.vavr:vavr-match
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.activation:jakarta.activation-api
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

jakarta.annotation:jakarta.annotation-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2020 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

jakarta.validation:jakarta.validation-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.xml.bind:jakarta.xml.bind-api
* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

net.jodah:failsafe
* Copyright © 2016 Jonathan Halterman and friends
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jhalterman/failsafe/

net.minidev:accessors-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2/tree/master/
accessors-smart
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net.minidev:json-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2

org.apache.httpcomponents:httpclient
* Copyright © 2005–2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.bouncycastle:bcpkix-jdk15on
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.bouncycastle:bcprov-jdk15on
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.checkerframework:checker-qual
* Copyright © 2004-present by the Checker Framework developers
* License: MIT License

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-locator
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-utils
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:osgi-resource-locator
* Copyright © 2010-2017 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:aopalliance-repackaged
* Copyright © "2013, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
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2019 Payara Services Ltd
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:jakarta.inject
* Copyright © 2010, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.jersey.connectors:jersey-apache-connector
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.core:jersey-common
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.ext:jersey-entity-filtering
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.inject:jersey-hk2
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.javassist:javassist
* Copyright © 1999-2021 by Shigeru Chiba
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-javassist/javassist

org.jboss.logging:jboss-logging
* Copyright © 2010 Red Hat, Inc., and individual contributors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-logging/jboss-logging

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-client
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy
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org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-jaxrs
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.spec.javax.annotation:jboss-annotations-api_1.3_spec
* Copyright © 2012, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss/jboss-jakarta-annotations-
api_spec

org.jboss.spec.javax.ws.rs:jboss-jaxrs-api_2.1_spec
* Copyright © 2011, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL)
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss/jboss-jaxrs-api_spec

org.jboss.spec.javax.xml.bind:jboss-jaxb-api_2.3_spec
* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

org.ow2.asm:asm
* Copyright © 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
* License: BSD 3-Clause

org.reactivestreams:reactive-streams
Copyright ©
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/reactive-streams/reactive-streams-jvm

org.slf4j:slf4j-api
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License

org.slf4j:slf4j-simple
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License

=============================== Licenses 
===============================

-------------------------- Apache License 2.0 
--------------------------

                              Apache License
                        Version 2.0, January 2004
                     http://www.apache.org/licenses/
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TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

   "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,
   and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

   "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
   the copyright owner that is granting the License.

   "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
   other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common
   control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
   "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
   direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
   otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the
   outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

   "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
   exercising permissions granted by this License.

   "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
   including but not limited to software source code, documentation
   source, and configuration files.

   "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
   transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
   not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
   and conversions to other media types.

   "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
   Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
   copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
   (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

   "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object
   form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the
   editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
   represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
   of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
   separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces 
of,
   the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

   "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
   the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions
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   to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
   submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
   or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf 
of
   the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
   means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent
   to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to
   communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
   and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the
   Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but
   excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
   designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

   "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity
   on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and
   subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
   publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the
   Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
   use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work,
   where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
   by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
   Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
   with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
   institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
   cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
   or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
   or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
   granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
   as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
   Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
   modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
   meet the following conditions:

   (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
       Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
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   (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
       stating that You changed the files; and

   (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
       that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
       attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
       excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
       the Derivative Works; and

   (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
       distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must
       include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
       within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
       pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
       of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed
       as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
       documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or,
       within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
       wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents
       of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
       do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
       notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside
       or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
       that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
       as modifying the License.

   You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and
   may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
   for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
   for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
   reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with
   the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise,
   any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work
   by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
   this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
   Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify
   the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
   with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade
   names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor,
   except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing 
the
   origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
   agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
   Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
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   implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions
   of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
   PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the
   appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any
   risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
   whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
   unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
   negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
   liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special,
   incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a
   result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
   Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
   work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
   other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
   has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
   the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
   and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
   or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
   License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
   on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
   of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
   defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
   incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason
   of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

   To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
   boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
   replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
   the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
   comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
   file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
   same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
   identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
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distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------------- BSD 3-Clause 
-----------------------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification,are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

  3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its
     contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
     this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------- Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL) 
----------

COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL)
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Version 1.0

1. Definitions.

    1.1. "Contributor" means each individual or entity that creates or
    contributes to the creation of Modifications.

    1.2. "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Original
    Software, prior Modifications used by a Contributor (if any), and
    the Modifications made by that particular Contributor.

    1.3. "Covered Software" means (a) the Original Software, or (b)
    Modifications, or (c) the combination of files containing Original
    Software with files containing Modifications, in each case
    including portions thereof.

    1.4. "Executable" means the Covered Software in any form other
    than Source Code.

    1.5. "Initial Developer" means the individual or entity that first
    makes Original Software available under this License.

    1.6. "Larger Work" means a work which combines Covered Software or
    portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this
    License.

    1.7. "License" means this document.

    1.8. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the maximum
    extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or
    subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.

    1.9. "Modifications" means the Source Code and Executable form of
    any of the following:

        A. Any file that results from an addition to, deletion from or
        modification of the contents of a file containing Original
        Software or previous Modifications;
        B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original
        Software or previous Modification; or
        C. Any new file that is contributed or otherwise made
        available under the terms of this License.

    1.10. "Original Software" means the Source Code and Executable
    form of computer software code that is originally released under
    this License.

    1.11. "Patent Claims" means any patent claim(s), now owned or
    hereafter acquired, including without limitation, method, process,
    and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.
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    1.12. "Source Code" means (a) the common form of computer software
    code in which modifications are made and (b) associated
    documentation included in or with such code.

    1.13. "You" (or "Your") means an individual or a legal entity
    exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of,
    this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity which
    controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with
    You. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the
    power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of
    such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of
    more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or
    beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants.

    2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.  Conditioned upon Your
    compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party
    intellectual property claims, the Initial Developer hereby grants
    You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

        (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
        trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer, to use, reproduce,
        modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the
        Original Software (or portions thereof), with or without
        Modifications, and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

        (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using or
        selling of Original Software, to make, have made, use,
        practice, sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose
        of the Original Software (or portions thereof).

        (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.1(a) and (b) are
        effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes or
        otherwise makes the Original Software available to a third
        party under the terms of this License.

        (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is
        granted: (1) for code that You delete from the Original
        Software, or (2) for infringements caused by: (i) the
        modification of the Original Software, or (ii) the combination
        of the Original Software with other software or devices.

    2.2. Contributor Grant.  Conditioned upon Your compliance with
    Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property
    claims, each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide,
    royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

        (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
        trademark) Licensable by Contributor to use, reproduce,
        modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the
        Modifications created by such Contributor (or portions
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        thereof), either on an unmodified basis, with other
        Modifications, as Covered Software and/or as part of a Larger
        Work; and

        (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or
        selling of Modifications made by that Contributor either alone
        and/or in combination with its Contributor Version (or
        portions of such combination), to make, use, sell, offer for
        sale, have made, and/or otherwise dispose of: (1)
        Modifications made by that Contributor (or portions thereof);
        and (2) the combination of Modifications made by that
        Contributor with its Contributor Version (or portions of such
        combination).

        (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are
        effective on the date Contributor first distributes or
        otherwise makes the Modifications available to a third party.

        (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent license is
        granted: (1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from
        the Contributor Version; (2) for infringements caused by: (i)
        third party modifications of Contributor Version, or (ii) the
        combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with
        other software (except as part of the Contributor Version) or
        other devices; or (3) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered
        Software in the absence of Modifications made by that
        Contributor.

3. Distribution Obligations.

    3.1. Availability of Source Code.  Any Covered Software that You
    distribute or otherwise make available in Executable form must
    also be made available in Source Code form and that Source Code
    form must be distributed only under the terms of this License. You
    must include a copy of this License with every copy of the Source
    Code form of the Covered Software You distribute or otherwise make
    available. You must inform recipients of any such Covered Software
    in Executable form as to how they can obtain such Covered Software
    in Source Code form in a reasonable manner on or through a medium
    customarily used for software exchange.

    3.2. Modifications.  The Modifications that You create or to which
    You contribute are governed by the terms of this License. You
    represent that You believe Your Modifications are Your original
    creation(s) and/or You have sufficient rights to grant the rights
    conveyed by this License.

    3.3. Required Notices.  You must include a notice in each of Your
    Modifications that identifies You as the Contributor of the
    Modification.  You may not remove or alter any copyright, patent
    or trademark notices contained within the Covered Software, or any
    notices of licensing or any descriptive text giving attribution to
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    any Contributor or the Initial Developer.

    3.4. Application of Additional Terms.  You may not offer or impose
    any terms on any Covered Software in Source Code form that alters
    or restricts the applicable version of this License or the
    recipients' rights hereunder. You may choose to offer, and to
    charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability
    obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software.
    However, you may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf
    of the Initial Developer or any Contributor.  You must make it
    absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity or
    liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree
    to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any
    liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as
    a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You
    offer.

    3.5. Distribution of Executable Versions.  You may distribute the
    Executable form of the Covered Software under the terms of this
    License or under the terms of a license of Your choice, which may
    contain terms different from this License, provided that You are
    in compliance with the terms of this License and that the license
    for the Executable form does not attempt to limit or alter the
    recipient's rights in the Source Code form from the rights set
    forth in this License. If You distribute the Covered Software in
    Executable form under a different license, You must make it
    absolutely clear that any terms which differ from this License are
    offered by You alone, not by the Initial Developer or
    Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer
    and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial
    Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such terms You
    offer.

    3.6. Larger Works.  You may create a Larger Work by combining
    Covered Software with other code not governed by the terms of this
    License and distribute the Larger Work as a single product. In
    such a case, You must make sure the requirements of this License
    are fulfilled for the Covered Software.

4. Versions of the License.

    4.1. New Versions.  Sun Microsystems, Inc. is the initial license
    steward and may publish revised and/or new versions of this
    License from time to time. Each version will be given a
    distinguishing version number. Except as provided in Section 4.3,
    no one other than the license steward has the right to modify this
    License.

    4.2. Effect of New Versions.  You may always continue to use,
    distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under
    the terms of the version of the License under which You originally
    received the Covered Software. If the Initial Developer includes a
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    notice in the Original Software prohibiting it from being
    distributed or otherwise made available under any subsequent
    version of the License, You must distribute and make the Covered
    Software available under the terms of the version of the License
    under which You originally received the Covered
    Software. Otherwise, You may also choose to use, distribute or
    otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of
    any subsequent version of the License published by the license
    steward.

    4.3. Modified Versions.  When You are an Initial Developer and You
    want to create a new license for Your Original Software, You may
    create and use a modified version of this License if You: (a)
    rename the license and remove any references to the name of the
    license steward (except to note that the license differs from this
    License); and (b) otherwise make it clear that the license
    contains terms which differ from this License.

5. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY.

COVERED SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING,
WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS FREE OF
DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR
NON-INFRINGING. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF
THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD ANY COVERED SOFTWARE PROVE
DEFECTIVE IN ANY RESPECT, YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY OTHER
CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME THE COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR
CORRECTION. THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART
OF THIS LICENSE.  NO USE OF ANY COVERED SOFTWARE IS AUTHORIZED
HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER.

6. TERMINATION.

    6.1. This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate
    automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to
    cure such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the
    breach. Provisions which, by their nature, must remain in effect
    beyond the termination of this License shall survive.

    6.2. If You assert a patent infringement claim (excluding
    declaratory judgment actions) against Initial Developer or a
    Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against whom You
    assert such claim is referred to as "Participant") alleging that
    the Participant Software (meaning the Contributor Version where
    the Participant is a Contributor or the Original Software where
    the Participant is the Initial Developer) directly or indirectly
    infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted directly or
    indirectly to You by such Participant, the Initial Developer (if
    the Initial Developer is not the Participant) and all Contributors
    under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License shall, upon 60 days
    notice from Participant terminate prospectively and automatically
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    at the expiration of such 60 day notice period, unless if within
    such 60 day period You withdraw Your claim with respect to the
    Participant Software against such Participant either unilaterally
    or pursuant to a written agreement with Participant.

    6.3. If You assert a patent infringement claim against Participant
    alleging that the Participant Software directly or indirectly
    infringes any patent where such claim is resolved (such as by
    license or settlement) prior to the initiation of patent
    infringement litigation, then the reasonable value of the licenses
    granted by such Participant under Sections 2.1 or 2.2 shall be
    taken into account in determining the amount or value of any
    payment or license.

    6.4. In the event of termination under Sections 6.1 or 6.2 above,
    all end user licenses that have been validly granted by You or any
    distributor hereunder prior to termination (excluding licenses
    granted to You by any distributor) shall survive termination.

7. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE INITIAL
DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF COVERED
SOFTWARE, OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY
PERSON FOR ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
OF ANY CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF
GOODWILL, WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND
ALL OTHER COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE
BEEN INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF
LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL INJURY
RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTY'S NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE LAW
PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE
EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO
THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

8. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS.

The Covered Software is a "commercial item," as that term is defined
in 48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of "commercial computer
software" (as that term is defined at 48 C.F.R. § 252.227-7014(a)(1))
and "commercial computer software documentation" as such terms are
used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 Sept. 1995). Consistent with 48 C.F.R. 12.212
and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 1995), all
U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Software with only those
rights set forth herein. This U.S. Government Rights clause is in lieu
of, and supersedes, any other FAR, DFAR, or other clause or provision
that addresses Government rights in computer software under this
License.

9. MISCELLANEOUS.
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This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by
the law of the jurisdiction specified in a notice contained within the
Original Software (except to the extent applicable law, if any,
provides otherwise), excluding such jurisdiction's conflict-of-law
provisions. Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject
to the jurisdiction of the courts located in the jurisdiction and
venue specified in a notice contained within the Original Software,
with the losing party responsible for costs, including, without
limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys' fees and
expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on
Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly
excluded. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a
contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to
this License. You agree that You alone are responsible for compliance
with the United States export administration regulations (and the
export control laws and regulation of any other countries) when You
use, distribute or otherwise make available any Covered Software.

10. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.

As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is
responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or indirectly,
out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree to
work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such
responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended or
shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

--------

NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 9 OF THE COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION
LICENSE (CDDL)

The code released under the CDDL shall be governed by the laws of the
State of California (excluding conflict-of-law provisions). Any
litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the
jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern District of
California and the state courts of the State of California, with venue
lying in Santa Clara County, California.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0 
-------------------

Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.
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All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
  Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
  Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of
  its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived
  from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS;
OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE
OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------------- Eclipse Public License 2.0 
----------------------

Eclipse Public License - v 2.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE
PUBLIC LICENSE (“AGREEMENT”). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION
OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.
1. DEFINITIONS

“Contribution” means:

    a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
    Distributed under this Agreement, and b) in the case of each
    subsequent Contributor: i) changes to the Program, and ii)
    additions to the Program; where such changes and/or additions to
    the Program originate from and are Distributed by that particular
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    Contributor. A Contribution “originates” from a Contributor if it
    was added to the Program by such Contributor itself or anyone
    acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include
    changes or additions to the Program that are not Modified Works.

“Contributor” means any person or entity that Distributes the
 Program.

“Licensed Patents” mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor
 which are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its
 Contribution alone or when combined with the Program.

“Program” means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with this
 Agreement.

“Recipient” means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement
 or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

“Derivative Works” shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or
 other form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for
 which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other
 modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of
 authorship.

“Modified Works” shall mean any work in Source Code or other form that
 results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
 contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any new
 file in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program.
 Modified Works shall not include works that contain only
 declarations, interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of
 the Program solely in each case in order to link to, bind by name,
 or subclass the Program or Modified Works thereof.

“Distribute” means the acts of a) distributing or b) making available
 in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

“Source Code” means the form of a Program preferred for making
 modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
 documentation source, and configuration files.

“Secondary License” means either the GNU General Public License,
 Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
 exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
 Contributor. 2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

    a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
    grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free
    copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
    publicly display, publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the
    Contribution of such Contributor, if any, and such Derivative
    Works. b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each
    Contributor hereby grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide,
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    royalty-free patent license under Licensed Patents to make, use,
    sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise transfer the
    Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in Source Code or other
    form. This patent license shall apply to the combination of the
    Contribution and the Program if, at the time the Contribution is
    added by the Contributor, such addition of the Contribution
    causes such combination to be covered by the Licensed Patents.
    The patent license shall not apply to any other combinations
    which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed
    hereunder. c) Recipient understands that although each
    Contributor grants the licenses to its Contributions set forth
    herein, no assurances are provided by any Contributor that the
    Program does not infringe the patent or other intellectual
    property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims
    any liability to Recipient for claims brought by any other entity
    based on infringement of intellectual property rights or
    otherwise. As a condition to exercising the rights and licenses
    granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes sole
    responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights
    needed, if any. For example, if a third party patent license is
    required to allow Recipient to Distribute the Program, it is
    Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license before
    distributing the Program. d) Each Contributor represents that to
    its knowledge it has sufficient copyright rights in its
    Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright license set forth in
    this Agreement. e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary
    License, no Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient
    (other than those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of
    such Recipient's receipt of the Program under the terms of a
    Secondary License (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

3. REQUIREMENTS

3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

    a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
    accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
    the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
    is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
    obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium
    customarily used for software exchange; and b) the Contributor
    may Distribute the Program under a license different than this
    Agreement, provided that such license: i) effectively disclaims
    on behalf of all other Contributors all warranties and
    conditions, express and implied, including warranties or
    conditions of title and non-infringement, and implied warranties
    or conditions of merchantability and fitness for a particular
    purpose; ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other
    Contributors all liability for damages, including direct,
    indirect, special, incidental and consequential damages, such as
    lost profits; iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the
    recipients' rights in the Source Code under section 3.2; and iv)
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    requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any party
    to be under a license that satisfies the requirements of this
    section 3.

3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

    a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
    Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
    files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the
    initial Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice
    described in Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be
    made available under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and b)
    a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the
    Program.

3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or
limitations of liability (‘notices’) contained within the Program
from any copy of the Program which they Distribute, provided that
Contributors may add their own appropriate notices. 4. COMMERCIAL
DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain
responsibilities with respect to end users, business partners and the
like. While this license is intended to facilitate the commercial use
of the Program, the Contributor who includes the Program in a
commercial product offering should do so in a manner which does not
create potential liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a
Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering,
such Contributor (“Commercial Contributor”) hereby agrees to defend
and indemnify every other Contributor (“Indemnified Contributor”)
against any losses, damages and costs (collectively “Losses”) arising
from claims, lawsuits and other legal actions brought by a third
party against the Indemnified Contributor to the extent caused by the
acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor in connection with
its distribution of the Program in a commercial product offering. The
obligations in this section do not apply to any claims or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement.
In order to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly
notify the Commercial Contributor in writing of such claim, and b)
allow the Commercial Contributor to control, and cooperate with the
Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any related settlement
negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may participate in any such
claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's
responsibility alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor
would have to defend claims against the other Contributors related to
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those performance claims and warranties, and if a court requires any
other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages. 5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN “AS IS”
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS
OR IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR
CONDITIONS OF TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for
determining the appropriateness of using and distributing the Program
and assumes all risks associated with its exercise of rights under
this Agreement, including but not limited to the risks and costs of
program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of
data, programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of
operations. 6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT
LIMITATION LOST PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED
HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. 7.
GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of
the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and
enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that
the Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other
software or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such
Recipient's rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of
the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any
licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue
and survive.
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Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement,
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse
Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation
may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a
suitable separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be
given a distinguishing version number. The Program
(including Contributions) may always be Distributed subject to the
version of the Agreement under which it was received. In addition,
after a new version of the Agreement is published, Contributor may
elect to Distribute the Program (including its Contributions) under
the new version.

Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient
receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly
granted under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement
is intended to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor
or Recipient. No third-party beneficiary rights are created under
this Agreement. Exhibit A – Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

“This Source Code may also be made available under the following
 Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set
 forth in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied:
 {name license(s), version(s), and exceptions or additional
 permissions here}.”

    Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this Exhibit
    A is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary
    Licenses.

    If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a
    particular file, then You may include the notice in a location
    (such as a LICENSE file in a relevant directory) where a
    recipient would be likely to look for such a notice.

    You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception 
--------

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991
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 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
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patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
(at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along
with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1 
-----------------

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
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                     Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

          Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
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there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.
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  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
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warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
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with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.
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  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

2331



    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
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all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if

2333



written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

          NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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----------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0 
----------------

                   GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <https://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

  This version of the GNU Lesser General Public License incorporates
the terms and conditions of version 3 of the GNU General Public
License, supplemented by the additional permissions listed below.

  0. Additional Definitions.

  As used herein, "this License" refers to version 3 of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, and the "GNU GPL" refers to version 3 of the 
GNU
General Public License.

  "The Library" refers to a covered work governed by this License,
other than an Application or a Combined Work as defined below.

  An "Application" is any work that makes use of an interface provided
by the Library, but which is not otherwise based on the Library.
Defining a subclass of a class defined by the Library is deemed a mode
of using an interface provided by the Library.

  A "Combined Work" is a work produced by combining or linking an
Application with the Library.  The particular version of the Library
with which the Combined Work was made is also called the "Linked
Version".

  The "Minimal Corresponding Source" for a Combined Work means the
Corresponding Source for the Combined Work, excluding any source code
for portions of the Combined Work that, considered in isolation, are
based on the Application, and not on the Linked Version.

  The "Corresponding Application Code" for a Combined Work means the
object code and/or source code for the Application, including any data
and utility programs needed for reproducing the Combined Work from the
Application, but excluding the System Libraries of the Combined Work.

  1. Exception to Section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  You may convey a covered work under sections 3 and 4 of this License
without being bound by section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  2. Conveying Modified Versions.
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  If you modify a copy of the Library, and, in your modifications, a
facility refers to a function or data to be supplied by an Application
that uses the facility (other than as an argument passed when the
facility is invoked), then you may convey a copy of the modified
version:

   a) under this License, provided that you make a good faith effort to
   ensure that, in the event an Application does not supply the
   function or data, the facility still operates, and performs
   whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful, or

   b) under the GNU GPL, with none of the additional permissions of
   this License applicable to that copy.

  3. Object Code Incorporating Material from Library Header Files.

  The object code form of an Application may incorporate material from
a header file that is part of the Library.  You may convey such object
code under terms of your choice, provided that, if the incorporated
material is not limited to numerical parameters, data structure
layouts and accessors, or small macros, inline functions and templates
(ten or fewer lines in length), you do both of the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the object code that the
   Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the object code with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

  4. Combined Works.

  You may convey a Combined Work under terms of your choice that,
taken together, effectively do not restrict modification of the
portions of the Library contained in the Combined Work and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications, if you also do each of
the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the Combined Work that
   the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the Combined Work with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

   c) For a Combined Work that displays copyright notices during
   execution, include the copyright notice for the Library among
   these notices, as well as a reference directing the user to the
   copies of the GNU GPL and this license document.
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   d) Do one of the following:

       0) Convey the Minimal Corresponding Source under the terms of 
this
       License, and the Corresponding Application Code in a form
       suitable for, and under terms that permit, the user to
       recombine or relink the Application with a modified version of
       the Linked Version to produce a modified Combined Work, in the
       manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL for conveying
       Corresponding Source.

       1) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
       Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (a) uses at run time
       a copy of the Library already present on the user's computer
       system, and (b) will operate properly with a modified version
       of the Library that is interface-compatible with the Linked
       Version.

   e) Provide Installation Information, but only if you would otherwise
   be required to provide such information under section 6 of the
   GNU GPL, and only to the extent that such information is
   necessary to install and execute a modified version of the
   Combined Work produced by recombining or relinking the
   Application with a modified version of the Linked Version. (If
   you use option 4d0, the Installation Information must accompany
   the Minimal Corresponding Source and Corresponding Application
   Code. If you use option 4d1, you must provide the Installation
   Information in the manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL
   for conveying Corresponding Source.)

  5. Combined Libraries.

  You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side by side in a single library together with other library
facilities that are not Applications and are not covered by this
License, and convey such a combined library under terms of your
choice, if you do both of the following:

   a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based
   on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities,
   conveyed under the terms of this License.

   b) Give prominent notice with the combined library that part of it
   is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the
   accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  6. Revised Versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions
of the GNU Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
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differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the
Library as you received it specifies that a certain numbered version
of the GNU Lesser General Public License "or any later version"
applies to it, you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that published version or of any later version
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library as you
received it does not specify a version number of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, you may choose any version of the GNU Lesser
General Public License ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Library as you received it specifies that a proxy can decide
whether future versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License shall
apply, that proxy's public statement of acceptance of any version is
permanent authorization for you to choose that version for the
Library.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

================================ Notices 
===============================

commons-codec

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-io

Apache Commons IO
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-lang3

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2018 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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jackson-annotations
jackson-core
jackson-databind
jackson-jaxrs-base
jackson-datatype-jsr310
jackson-datatype-jdk8
jackson-module-jaxb-annotations

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

Jackson can be used for any purpose, but to (re)distribute it,  
distributors
(such as libraries and frameworks that use Jackson) will need to
choose which License they want to apply to distribution, and to use 
appropriate
jars that enclose license documentation.
No work needed beyond choosing the appropriate jar(s).

Currently two Open Source licenses are available for use:

* Apache License 2.0 (AL 2.0)
* Lesser/Library General Public License (LGPL 2.1)

These licenses have proven adequate to cover all current use cases.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
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jakarta.ws.rs-api

# Notices for Jakarta RESTful Web Services

This content is produced and maintained by the **Jakarta RESTful Web 
Services**
project.

* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jaxrs

## Trademarks

**Jakarta RESTful Web Services** is a trademark of the Eclipse 
Foundation.

## Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For
more information regarding authorship of content, please consult the 
listed
source code repository logs.

## Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms
of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be made
available under the following Secondary Licenses when the conditions 
for such
availability set forth in the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 are 
satisfied: GNU
General Public License, version 2 with the GNU Classpath Exception 
which is
available at https://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
exception-2.0

## Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jaxrs-api

## Third-party Content

This project leverages the following third party content.
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javaee-api (7.0)

* License: Apache-2.0 AND W3C

JUnit (4.11)

* License: Common Public License 1.0

Mockito (2.16.0)

* Project: http://site.mockito.org
* Source: https://github.com/mockito/mockito/releases/tag/v2.16.0

## Cryptography

Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
currently
may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, and/or re-
export to
another country, of encryption software. BEFORE using any encryption 
software,
please check the country's laws, regulations and policies concerning 
the import,
possession, or use, and re-export of encryption software, to see if 
this is
permitted.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jersey-client
jersey-hk2
jersey-media-json-jackson

# Notice for Jersey
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jersey project.

*  Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

## Trademarks
Eclipse Jersey is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

## Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For
more information regarding authorship of content, please consult the 
listed
source code repository logs.

## Declared Project Licenses
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This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms
of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be made
available under the following Secondary Licenses when the conditions 
for such
availability set forth in the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 are 
satisfied: GNU
General Public License, version 2 with the GNU Classpath Exception 
which is
available at https://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
exception-2.0

## Source Code
The project maintains the following source code repositories:

* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

## Third-party Content

Angular JS, v1.6.6
* License MIT (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-license.php)
* Project: http://angularjs.org
* Coyright: (c) 2010-2017 Google, Inc.

aopalliance Version 1
* License: all the source code provided by AOP Alliance is Public 
Domain.
* Project: http://aopalliance.sourceforge.net
* Copyright: Material in the public domain is not protected by 
copyright

Bean Validation API 2.0.2
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://beanvalidation.org/1.1/
* Copyright: 2009, Red Hat, Inc. and/or its affiliates, and individual 
contributors
* by the @authors tag.

Hibernate Validator CDI, 6.1.2.Final
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: https://beanvalidation.org/
* Repackaged in 
org.glassfish.jersey.server.validation.internal.hibernate

Bootstrap v3.3.7
* License: MIT license (https://github.com/twbs/bootstrap/blob/master/
LICENSE)
* Project: http://getbootstrap.com
* Copyright: 2011-2016 Twitter, Inc
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Google Guava Version 18.0
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (C) 2009 The Guava Authors

javax.inject Version: 1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (C) 2009 The JSR-330 Expert Group

Javassist Version 3.25.0-GA
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://www.javassist.org/
* Copyright (C) 1999- Shigeru Chiba. All Rights Reserved.

Jackson JAX-RS Providers Version 2.10.1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Copyright: (c) 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC. All rights reserved unless 
otherwise indicated.

jQuery v1.12.4
* License: jquery.org/license
* Project: jquery.org
* Copyright: (c) jQuery Foundation

jQuery Barcode plugin 0.3
* License: MIT & GPL (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php &
http://www.gnu.org/licenses/gpl.html)
* Project:  http://www.pasella.it/projects/jQuery/barcode
* Copyright: (c) 2009 Antonello Pasella antonello.pasella@gmail.com

JSR-166 Extension - JEP 266
* License: CC0
* No copyright
* Written by Doug Lea with assistance from members of JCP JSR-166 
Expert Group and
released to the public domain, as explained at http://
creativecommons.org/publicdomain/zero/1.0/

KineticJS, v4.7.1
* License: MIT license (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php)
* Project: http://www.kineticjs.com, https://github.com/ericdrowell/
KineticJS
* Copyright: Eric Rowell

org.objectweb.asm Version 8.0
* License: Modified BSD (https://asm.ow2.io/license.html)
* Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom. All rights reserved.

org.osgi.core version 6.0.0
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* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) OSGi Alliance (2005, 2008). All Rights Reserved.

org.glassfish.jersey.server.internal.monitoring.core
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) 2015-2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Copyright 2010-2013 Coda Hale and Yammer, Inc.

W3.org documents
* License: W3C License
* Copyright: Copyright (c) 1994-2001 World Wide Web Consortium, 
(Massachusetts
Institute of Technology, Institut National de Recherche en 
Informatique et en
Automatique, Keio University). All Rights Reserved.
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

========================= Fourth Party Notices 
=========================

com.nimbusds:nimbus-jose-jwt

Nimbus JOSE + JWT

Copyright 2012 - 2020, Connect2id Ltd.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-logging

Apache Commons Logging
Copyright 2003-2016 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jakarta.validation-api

Notices for Eclipse Jakarta Bean Validation

This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jakarta Bean 
Validation project.
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Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.bean-
validation

- Trademarks

Jakarta Bean Validation is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

- Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers.
For more information regarding authorship of content, please consult 
the listed
source code repository logs.

- Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms of
the Apache License, Version 2.0 which is available at
https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.

SPDX-License-Identifier: Apache-2.0

- Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

The specification repository
The API repository
The TCK repository

- Third-party Content

This project leverages the following third party content.

Test dependencies:

    TestNG - Apache License 2.0
    JCommander - Apache License 2.0
    SnakeYAML - Apache License 2.0

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

=======================================================================
=
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squid 4.11-3.0.1

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
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that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
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    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,
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    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
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excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.

  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
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Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                            NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

                     END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

            How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
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possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License 
along
    with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, 
Inc.,
    51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:

    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
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school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.
----------------------------------------------------------------
perl-DBI-1.627-4  ---- Fourth Party License

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                    Version 1, February 1989
 
 Copyright (C) 1989 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
               51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
 
                           Preamble
 
  The license agreements of most software companies try to keep users
at the mercy of those companies.  By contrast, our General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  The
General Public License applies to the Free Software Foundation's
software and to any other program whose authors commit to using it.
You can use it for your programs, too.
 
  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Specifically, the General Public License is designed to make
sure that you have the freedom to give away or sell copies of free
software, that you receive source code or can get it if you want it,
that you can change the software or use pieces of it in new free
programs; and that you know you can do these things.
 
  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
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  For example, if you distribute copies of a such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must tell them their rights.
 
  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software,
and (2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to
copy, distribute and/or modify the software.
 
  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on,
we want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original,
so that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the
original authors' reputations.
 
  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.
 
                   GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
 
  0. This License Agreement applies to any program or other work which
contains a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be
distributed under the terms of this General Public License.  The
"Program", below, refers to any such program or work, and a "work based
on the Program" means either the Program or any work containing the
Program or a portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications.
Each licensee is addressed as "you".
 
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this General Public License and to the absence of
any warranty; and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of
this General Public License along with the Program.  You may charge a
fee for the physical act of transferring a copy.
 
  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, and copy and distribute such modifications under the terms of
Paragraph 1 above, provided that you also do the following:
 
    a) cause the modified files to carry prominent notices stating that
    you changed the files and the date of any change; and
 
    b) cause the whole of any work that you distribute or publish, that
    in whole or in part contains the Program or any part thereof,
    either with or without modifications, to be licensed at no charge
    to all third parties under the terms of this General Public License
    (except that you may choose to grant warranty protection to some or
    all third parties, at your option).
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    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the simplest and most usual way, to print or
    display an announcement including an appropriate copyright notice
    and a notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you
    provide a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program
    under these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of
    this General Public License.
 
    d) You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a
    copy, and you may at your option offer warranty protection in
    exchange for a fee.
 
Mere aggregation of another independent work with the Program (or its
derivative) on a volume of a storage or distribution medium does not
bring the other work under the scope of these terms.
 
  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Paragraph 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Paragraphs 1 and 2 above provided that you also do
one of the following:
 
    a) accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,
 
    b) accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party free (except for a nominal charge
    for the cost of distribution) a complete machine-readable copy of
    the corresponding source code, to be distributed under the terms of
    Paragraphs 1 and 2 above; or,
 
    c) accompany it with the information you received as to where the
    corresponding source code may be obtained.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form alone.)
 
Source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for making
modifications to it.  For an executable file, complete source code
means all the source code for all modules it contains; but, as a
special exception, it need not include source code for modules which
are standard libraries that accompany the operating system on which the
executable file runs, or for standard header files or definitions files
that accompany that operating system.
 
  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or transfer the
Program except as expressly provided under this General Public License.
Any attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, distribute or
transfer the Program is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights to use the Program under this License.  However, parties who
have received copies, or rights to use copies, from you under this
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General Public License will not have their licenses terminated so long
as such parties remain in full compliance.
 
  5. By copying, distributing or modifying the Program (or any work
based on the Program) you indicate your acceptance of this license to
do so, and all its terms and conditions.
 
  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
 
  7. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.
 
Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of the license which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a
version number of the license, you may choose any version ever
published by the Free Software Foundation.
 
  8. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the
author to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the
Free Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we
sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the
two goals of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free
software and of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.
 
                           NO WARRANTY
 
  9. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS
WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF
ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
 
  10. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
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RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER PROGRAMS), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.
 
                    END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
 
       Appendix: How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs
 
  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to humanity, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these
terms.
 
  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.
 
    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it
    does.>
    Copyright (C) 19yy  <name of author>
 
    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as
    published by the Free Software Foundation; either version 1, or (at
    your option) any later version.
 
    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.
 
    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston MA
    02110-1301 USA
 
 
Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper
mail.
 
If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:
 
    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19xx name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type
    'show w'.  This is free software, and you are welcome to
    redistribute it under certain conditions; type 'show c' for
    details.
 
The hypothetical commands 'show w' and 'show c' should show the
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appropriate parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the
commands you use may be called something other than 'show w' and 'show
c'; they could even be mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your
program.
 
You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here a sample; alter the names:
 
  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  program 'Gnomovision' (a program to direct compilers to make passes
  at assemblers) written by James Hacker.
 
  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice
 
That's all there is to it!

 The "Artistic License"

                Preamble

The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a
Package may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some
semblance of artistic control over the development of the package,
while giving the users of the package the right to use and distribute
the Package in a more-or-less customary fashion, plus the right to make
reasonable modifications.

Definitions:

    "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the
    Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files
    created through textual modification.

    "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been
    modified, or has been modified in accordance with the wishes
    of the Copyright Holder as specified below.

    "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or
    copyrights for the package.

    "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing
    this Package.

    "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the
    basis of media cost, duplication charges, time of people involved,
    and so on.  (You will not be required to justify it to the
    Copyright Holder, but only to the computing community at large
    as a market that must bear the fee.)

    "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item
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    itself, though there may be fees involved in handling the item.
    It also means that recipients of the item may redistribute it
    under the same conditions they received it.

1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that you
duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.

2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other modifications
derived from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder.  A Package
modified in such a way shall still be considered the Standard Version.

3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided
that you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how and
when you changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of 
the
following:

    a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make 
them
    Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to Usenet 
or
    an equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major 
archive
    site such as uunet.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder to 
include
    your modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.

    b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or 
organization.

    c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not conflict
    with standard executables, which must also be provided, and provide
    a separate manual page for each non-standard executable that 
clearly
    documents how it differs from the Standard Version.

    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or
executable form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:

    a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library 
files,
    together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) on 
where
    to get the Standard Version.

    b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of
    the Package with your modifications.
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    c) give non-standard executables non-standard names, and clearly
    document the differences in manual pages (or equivalent), together
    with instructions on where to get the Standard Version.

    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of this
Package.  You may charge any fee you choose for support of this
Package.  You may not charge a fee for this Package itself.  However,
you may distribute this Package in aggregate with other (possibly
commercial) programs as part of a larger (possibly commercial) software
distribution provided that you do not advertise this Package as a
product of your own.  You may embed this Package's interpreter within
an executable of yours (by linking); this shall be construed as a mere
form of aggregation, provided that the complete Standard Version of the
interpreter is so embedded.

6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as
output from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall
under the copyright of this Package, but belong to whoever generated
them, and may be sold commercially, and may be aggregated with this
Package.  If such scripts or library files are aggregated with this
Package via the so-called "undump" or "unexec" methods of producing a
binary executable image, then distribution of such an image shall
neither be construed as a distribution of this Package nor shall it
fall under the restrictions of Paragraphs 3 and 4, provided that you do
not represent such an executable image as a Standard Version of this
Package.

7. C subroutines (or comparably compiled subroutines in other
languages) supplied by you and linked into this Package in order to
emulate subroutines and variables of the language defined by this
Package shall not be considered part of this Package, but are the
equivalent of input as in Paragraph 6, provided these subroutines do
not change the language in any way that would cause it to fail the
regression tests for the language.

8. Aggregation of this Package with a commercial distribution is always
permitted provided that the use of this Package is embedded; that is,
when no overt attempt is made to make this Package's interfaces visible
to the end user of the commercial distribution.  Such use shall not be
construed as a distribution of this Package.

9. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

10. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
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                The End

Below is the copyright info from all the files from the fourth party 
library.

Copyright (c) 1994-2012  Tim Bunce  Ireland
See COPYRIGHT section in pod text below for usage and distribution 
rights.
=head1 COPYRIGHT

The DBI module is Copyright (c) 1994-2012 Tim Bunce. Ireland.
All rights reserved.

You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl 5.10.0 
README file.

=head1 SUPPORT / WARRANTY

The DBI is free Open Source software. IT COMES WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY 
KIND.

=head2 Support

My consulting company, Data Plan Services, offers annual and
multi-annual support contracts for the DBI. These provide sustained
support for DBI development, and sustained value for you in return.
Contact me for details.

=head2 Sponsor Enhancements

The DBI Roadmap is available at L<http://search.cpan.org/~timb/DBI/
Roadmap.pod>

If your company would benefit from a specific new DBI feature,
please consider sponsoring its development.  Work is performed
rapidly, and usually on a fixed-price payment-on-delivery basis.
Contact me for details.

Using such targeted financing allows you to contribute to DBI
development, and rapidly get something specific and valuable in return.

=head1 ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

I would like to acknowledge the valuable contributions of the many
people I have worked with on the DBI project, especially in the early
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Neil S. Briscoe, Jeff Urlwin, David J. Hughes, Jeff Stander,
Forrest D Whitcher, Larry Wall, Jeff Fried, Roy Johnson, Paul Hudson,
Georg Rehfeld, Steve Sizemore, Ron Pool, Jon Meek, Tom Christiansen,
Steve Baumgarten, Randal Schwartz, and a whole lot more.
Then, of course, there are the poor souls who have struggled through
untold and undocumented obstacles to actually implement DBI drivers.
Among their ranks are Jochen Wiedmann, Alligator Descartes, Jonathan
Leffler, Jeff Urlwin, Michael Peppler, Henrik Tougaard, Edwin Pratomo,
Davide Migliavacca, Jan Pazdziora, Peter Haworth, Edmund Mergl, Steve
Williams, Thomas Lowery, and Phlip Plumlee. Without them, the DBI would
not be the practical reality it is today.  I'm also especially grateful
to Alligator Descartes for starting work on the first edition of the
"Programming the Perl DBI" book and letting me jump on board.

The DBI and DBD::Oracle were originally developed while I was Technical
Director (CTO) of Ingeneering in the UK (L<http://www.ig.co.uk>) 
(formerly known as the
Paul Ingram Group).  So I'd especially like to thank Paul for his 
generosity
and vision in supporting this work for many years.

A couple of specific DBI features have been sponsored by enlightened 
companies:

The development of the swap_inner_handle() method was sponsored by 
BizRate.com (L<http://BizRate.com>)

The development of DBD::Gofer and related modules was sponsored by
Shopzilla.com (L<http://Shopzilla.com>), where I currently work.

### $Id: FAQ.pm 14934 2011-09-14 10:02:25Z Tim $
###
### DBI Frequently Asked Questions POD
###
### Copyright section reproduced from below.
###
### This document is Copyright (c)1994-2000 Alligator Descartes, with 
portions
### Copyright (c)1994-2000 their original authors. This module is 
released under
### the 'Artistic' license which you can find in the perl distribution.
### 
### This document is Copyright (c)1997-2000 Alligator Descartes. All 
rights reserved.
### Permission to distribute this document, in full or in part, via 
email,
### Usenet, ftp archives or http is granted providing that no charges 
are involved,
### reasonable attempt is made to use the most current version and all 
credits
### and copyright notices are retained ( the I<AUTHOR> and 
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I<COPYRIGHT> sections ).
### Requests for other distribution rights, including incorporation 
into 
### commercial products, such as books, magazine articles or CD-ROMs 
should be
### made to Alligator Descartes.
### 

#   DBI::ProxyServer - a proxy server for DBI drivers
#   Copyright (c) 1997  Jochen Wiedmann
#
#   The DBD::Proxy module is free software; you can redistribute it 
and/or
#   modify it under the same terms as Perl itself. In particular 
permission
#   is granted to Tim Bunce for distributing this as a part of the DBI.
#
#
#   Author: Jochen Wiedmann
#           Am Eisteich 9
#           72555 Metzingen
#           Germany
#
#           Email: joe@ispsoft.de
#           Phone: +49 7123 14881
#
#
#######################################################################
#######

Copyright (C) 2002 Sam Tregar

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the same terms as Perl 5 itself.

# Copyright (c) 2002,2003  Tim Bunce  Ireland.
#
# See COPYRIGHT section in DBI.pm for usage and distribution rights.
#
#######################################################################
#
#
# Please send patches and bug reports to
#
# Jeff Zucker <jeff@vpservices.com>  with cc to <dbi-dev@perl.org>
#

$Id: CacheMemory.pm 10314 2007-11-26 22:25:33Z Tim $
Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland

You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README file.
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#  DBI::SQL::Nano - a very tiny SQL engine
#  Copyright (c) 2010 by Jens Rehsack < rehsack AT cpan.org >
#  Copyright (c) 2004 by Jeff Zucker < jzucker AT cpan.org >
#
#  All rights reserved.
#
#  You may freely distribute and/or modify this  module under the terms
#  of either the GNU  General Public License (GPL) or the Artistic Lice
#  as specified in the Perl README file.
#
#  See the pod at the bottom of this file for help information
#
#######################################################################

# $Id: GetInfoType.pm 8696 2007-01-24 23:12:38Z Tim $
# Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#
# Constant data describing info type codes for the DBI getinfo 
function.
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

# $Id: GetInfoReturn.pm 8696 2007-01-24 23:12:38Z Tim $
# Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#
# Constant data describing return values from the DBI getinfo function.
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

# $Id: ODBC.pm 11373 2008-06-02 19:01:33Z Tim $
# Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#
# Constant data describing Microsoft ODBC info types and return values
# for the SQLGetInfo() method of ODBC.
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

# $Id: ANSI.pm 8696 2007-01-24 23:12:38Z Tim $
# Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#
# Constant data describing ANSI CLI info types and return values for 
the
# SQLGetInfo() method of ODBC.
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
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# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: DataDumper.pm 9949 2007-09-18 09:38:15Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: Storable.pm 15585 2013-03-22 20:31:22Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file

#   $Id: Base.pm 9949 2007-09-18 09:38:15Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: Request.pm 12536 2009-02-24 22:37:09Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: pipeone.pm 12536 2009-02-24 22:37:09Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: stream.pm 12536 2009-02-24 22:37:09Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: Base.pm 12536 2009-02-24 22:37:09Z Tim $
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#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: Execute.pm 14282 2010-07-26 00:12:54Z David $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: Response.pm 11565 2008-07-22 20:17:33Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

# $Id: DBD.pm 15128 2012-02-04 20:51:39Z Tim $
#
# Copyright (c) 1997-2006 Jonathan Leffler, Jochen Wiedmann, Steffen
# Goeldner and Tim Bunce
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

# -*- perl -*-
#
#   DBI::DBD::SqlEngine - A base class for implementing DBI drivers th
#               have not an own SQL engine
#
#  This module is currently maintained by
#
#      H.Merijn Brand & Jens Rehsack
#
#  The original author is Jochen Wiedmann.
#
#  Copyright (C) 2009-2013 by H.Merijn Brand & Jens Rehsack
#  Copyright (C) 2004 by Jeff Zucker
#  Copyright (C) 1998 by Jochen Wiedmann
#
#  All rights reserved.
#
#  You may distribute this module under the terms of either the GNU
#  General Public License or the Artistic License, as specified in
#  the Perl README file.
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# $Id: Metadata.pm 14213 2010-06-30 19:29:18Z Martin $
#
# Copyright (c) 1997-2003 Jonathan Leffler, Jochen Wiedmann,
# Steffen Goeldner and Tim Bunce
#
# You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
# License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#  $Id$
#  Copyright (c) 1997-2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland
#  Copyright (c) 2002       Jonathan Leffler
#
#  You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#  License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

$Id$
Copyright (c) 2002  Tim Bunce  Ireland

You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README file.

#   $Id: Gofer.pm 15326 2012-06-06 16:32:38Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: Sponge.pm 10002 2007-09-26 21:03:25Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 1994-2003 Tim Bunce Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: ExampleP.pm 14310 2010-08-02 06:35:25Z Jens $
#
#   Copyright (c) 1994,1997,1998 Tim Bunce
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: NullP.pm 14714 2011-02-22 17:27:07Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 1994-2007 Tim Bunce
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#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

# -*- perl -*-
#
#   DBD::File - A base class for implementing DBI drivers that
#               act on plain files
#
#  This module is currently maintained by
#
#      H.Merijn Brand & Jens Rehsack
#
#  The original author is Jochen Wiedmann.
#
#  Copyright (C) 2009-2013 by H.Merijn Brand & Jens Rehsack
#  Copyright (C) 2004 by Jeff Zucker
#  Copyright (C) 1998 by Jochen Wiedmann
#
#  All rights reserved.
#
#  You may distribute this module under the terms of either the GNU
#  General Public License or the Artistic License, as specified in
#  the Perl README file.

#######################################################################
#
#  DBD::DBM - a DBI driver for DBM files
#
#  Copyright (c) 2004 by Jeff Zucker < jzucker AT cpan.org >
#  Copyright (c) 2010-2013 by Jens Rehsack & H.Merijn Brand
#
#  All rights reserved.
#
#  You may freely distribute and/or modify this  module under the terms
#  of either the GNU  General Public License (GPL) or the Artistic 
License,
#  as specified in the Perl README file.
#
#  USERS - see the pod at the bottom of this file
#
#  DBD AUTHORS - see the comments in the code
#
#######################################################################

#   $Id: pedantic.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
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file.

#   $Id: Base.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: classic.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: rush.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: pipeone.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: stream.pm 14598 2010-12-21 22:53:25Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: null.pm 10087 2007-10-16 12:42:37Z Tim $
#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   $Id: Base.pm 14120 2010-06-07 19:52:19Z H.Merijn $
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#
#   Copyright (c) 2007, Tim Bunce, Ireland
#
#   You may distribute under the terms of either the GNU General Public
#   License or the Artistic License, as specified in the Perl README 
file.

#   -*- perl -*-
#
#
#   DBD::Proxy - DBI Proxy driver
#
#
#   Copyright (c) 1997,1998  Jochen Wiedmann
#
#   The DBD::Proxy module is free software; you can redistribute it 
and/or
#   modify it under the same terms as Perl itself. In particular 
permission
#   is granted to Tim Bunce for distributing this as a part of the DBI.
#
#
#   Author: Jochen Wiedmann
#           Am Eisteich 9
#           72555 Metzingen
#           Germany
#
#           Email: joe@ispsoft.de
#           Phone: +49 7123 14881
#

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
--------------
libecap-1.0.0-1 - Fourth Party license

Copyright 2008 The Measurement Factory.
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

   1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
   this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

   2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE MEASUREMENT FACTORY ``AS IS'' AND ANY 

2371



EXPRESS
OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED 
WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO
EVENT SHALL THE MEASUREMENT FACTORY OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
DIRECT,
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
(INCLUDING,
BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS 
OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY 
THEORY
OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS 
SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------

Commons Codec 59c7915

Top Level Component : Commons Codec
Top Level Component License :  Apache 2.0

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
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      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
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but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
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          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
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file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
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      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
   
Top Level Component Copyright:

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2022 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

=======================================================================
========

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

golang 1.19.3

------------------------------ Top-Level License 
-------------------------------
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
---------------------------------- Copyright 
-----------------------------------
Copyright (C) 1993 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
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Copyright (C) 1996, MPEG Software Simulation Group. All Rights 
Reserved. */
Copyright (C) 2004 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1996-1998 John D. Polstra.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1998-2011 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2001 David E. O'Brien
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012 The Chromium Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012, Intel Corporation
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Project Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2015, Google Inc.
Copyright (c) 2015-2020 The fiat-crypto Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 1984, 1987, 1989, 1992, 2000 by Stephen L. Moshier
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009-2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.")
Copyright 2012 Google, Inc. Package foo does bar.", 27, ""},
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved. Use of this
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.  Use of this
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.  Use of this
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
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Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited 
(www.vitanuova.com).  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2000-2008 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2008 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2004 Russ Cox.
Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 2008-2010 Google Inc.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2010 The Go Authors.
Copyright © 2015 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
copyright (C) 1991-2011, Thomas G. Lane, Guido Vollbeding.
-------------------------- Fourth Party Dependencies 
---------------------------
----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
-  BSD-3-Clause
-  BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
asm
== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
== Copyright
Copyright (C) 1993 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
Copyright (C) 1996, MPEG Software Simulation Group. All Rights 
Reserved. */
Copyright (C) 2004 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1996-1998 John D. Polstra.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1998-2011 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2001 David E. O'Brien
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012 The Chromium Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012, Intel Corporation
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Project Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2015, Google Inc.
Copyright (c) 2015-2020 The fiat-crypto Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 1984, 1987, 1989, 1992, 2000 by Stephen L. Moshier
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
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Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009-2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.")
Copyright 2012 Google, Inc. Package foo does bar.", 27, ""},
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved. Use of this
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.  Use of this
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.  Use of this
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited 
(www.vitanuova.com).  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2000-2008 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2008 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2004 Russ Cox.
Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 2008-2010 Google Inc.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2010 The Go Authors.
Copyright © 2015 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
copyright (C) 1991-2011, Thomas G. Lane, Guido Vollbeding.
== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)
"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
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Google as part of the Go project.
Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
github.com/mmcloughlin/avo
== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause
== Copyright
Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. 
Copyright (c) 2011 The Snappy-Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2014-2017, Georgia Institute of Technology
Copyright (c) 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 Facebook Inc.
Copyright (c) 2018, Michael McLoughlin
Copyright (c) 2019 Klaus Post. All rights reserved.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
golang.org/x/mod
== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)
"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.
Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
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implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
golang.org/x/sys
== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All right reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)
"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.
Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
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order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
golang.org/x/tools
== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) Microsoft Corporation
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)
"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.
Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
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or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
golang.org/x/xerrors
== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)
"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.
Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
test/bench/go1
== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
== Copyright
Copyright (C) 1993 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
Copyright (C) 1996, MPEG Software Simulation Group. All Rights 
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Reserved. */
Copyright (C) 2004 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1996-1998 John D. Polstra.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1998-2011 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2001 David E. O'Brien
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012 The Chromium Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012, Intel Corporation
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Project Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2015, Google Inc.
Copyright (c) 2015-2020 The fiat-crypto Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 1984, 1987, 1989, 1992, 2000 by Stephen L. Moshier
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009-2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.")
Copyright 2012 Google, Inc. Package foo does bar.", 27, ""},
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved. Use of this
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.  Use of this
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.  Use of this
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
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Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited 
(www.vitanuova.com).  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2000-2008 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2008 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2004 Russ Cox.
Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 2008-2010 Google Inc.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2010 The Go Authors.
Copyright © 2015 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
copyright (C) 1991-2011, Thomas G. Lane, Guido Vollbeding.
== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)
"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.
Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
== SPDX:BSD-3-Clause
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:
1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this
   list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice,
   this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
   and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
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3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors
   may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software without
   specific prior written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE FOR
ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR 
SERVICES;
LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER 
CAUSED AND ON
ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
are met:
   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
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spring-context 5.3.26

org.springframework:spring-context

spring-context has following 4th party dependencies:
org.springframework:spring-aop
org.springframework:spring-beans
org.springframework:spring-core
org.springframework:spring-jcl
org.springframework:spring-expression

All the above mentioned artifacts are licensed under Apache 2.0 License

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        https://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
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      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
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of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
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          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
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any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "{}"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright {yyyy} {name of copyright owner}

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
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   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Notice:
Spring Framework ${version}
Copyright (c) 2002-2023 Pivotal, Inc.

This product is licensed to you under the Apache License, Version 2.0
(the "License"). You may not use this product except in compliance with
the License.

This product may include a number of subcomponents with separate
copyright notices and license terms. Your use of the source code for
these subcomponents is subject to the terms and conditions of the
subcomponent's license, as noted in the license.txt file.

=====================================================================
Recursive fourth party components:-
===============================================

A) org.springframework » spring-beans

a) org.springframework » spring-core

*) org.springframework » spring-jcl

B) org.springframework » spring-core

a) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=======================separator====================
2. org.springframework » spring-beans

A) org.springframework » spring-core

a) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=======================separator====================
3. org.springframework » spring-core

A) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=======================separator====================
A) org.springframework » spring-core

a) org.springframework » spring-jcl
=========================END===============================
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log4j-core 2.16.0

org.apache.logging.log4j log4j-core

COPYRIGHT:
Apache Log4j
Copyright 1999-2021 Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

ResolverUtil.java
Copyright 2005-2006 Tim Fennell

Dumbster SMTP test server
Copyright 2004 Jason Paul Kitchen

TypeUtil.java
Copyright 2002-2012 Ramnivas Laddad, Juergen Hoeller, Chris Beams

picocli (http://picocli.info)
Copyright 2017 Remko Popma

LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                          Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
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      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
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but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
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          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
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file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
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      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright 1999-2005 The Apache Software Foundation

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

--------------------------------

log4j-core 2.17.1

org.apache.logging.log4j log4j-api

COPYRIGHT:
Apache Log4j
Copyright 1999-2021 Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

ResolverUtil.java
Copyright 2005-2006 Tim Fennell

Dumbster SMTP test server
Copyright 2004 Jason Paul Kitchen

TypeUtil.java
Copyright 2002-2012 Ramnivas Laddad, Juergen Hoeller, Chris Beams

picocli (http://picocli.info)
Copyright 2017 Remko Popma

LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                          Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/
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   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
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      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
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      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
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with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
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      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright 1999-2005 The Apache Software Foundation

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

--------------------------------

go-retryablehttp 0.7.1

github.com/hashicorp/go-retryablehttp

This module and additions or changes to it (if any) are available in 
source and object code form. The Source Code of this module is 
available under the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0 on an "AS IS" 
basis, WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, either express or implied. See 
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the Mozilla Public License for the specific language governing rights 
and limitations.

The source code, or instructions for obtaining the source code, may be 
found at: 
https://www.oracle.com/downloads/opensource/software-components-source-
code.html
If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can 
obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

All warranties, support and indemnities for this module (if any) are 
provided by Oracle alone, and not any other contributors to this code. 

To the extent the terms of the Oracle license you receive for the 
executable are different from the Mozilla Public License, those terms 
are offered solely by Oracle.  Source code for this module is offered 
solely under the MPL.

-------- Copyrights
  (no copyright notices found)

-------- License
Mozilla Public License Version 2.0

1. Definitions 

1.1. "Contributor" means each individual or legal entity that creates,
contributes to the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Contributions 
of
others (if any) used by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's
Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution" means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software" means Source Code Form to which the initial
Contributor has attached the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form 
of such
Source Code Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each 
case
including portions thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" means

(a) that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described in 
Exhibit
B to the Covered Software; or

(b) that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of 
version
1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the terms of a 
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Secondary
License.

1.6. "Executable Form" means any form of the work other than Source 
Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work" means a work that combines Covered Software with 
other
material, in a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License" means this document.

1.9. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the maximum 
extent
possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, 
any and
all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications" means any of the following:

(a) any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to, 
deletion
from, or modification of the contents of Covered Software; or

(b) any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered 
Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor means any patent claim(s), 
including
without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any 
patent
Licensable by such Contributor that would be infringed, but for the 
grant of
the License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having 
made,
import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor 
Version.

1.12. "Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License, 
Version
2.0, the GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero
General Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those 
licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form" means the form of the work preferred for 
making
modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your") means an individual or a legal entity 
exercising
rights under this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any 
entity that
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controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For 
purposes
of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, 
to
cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or
otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the
outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions 

2.1. Grants

Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-
exclusive
license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark)
Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available, 
modify,
display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its Contributions, 
either
on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part of a Larger 
Work; and

(b) under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer 
for
sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its 
Contributions or
its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution 
become
effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor first 
distributes
such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted 
under this
License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the
distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a
Contributor:

(a) for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software; 
or

(b) for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's
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modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its
Contributions with other software (except as part of its Contributor 
Version);
or

(c) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence 
of its
Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks, or
logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with 
the notice
requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to
distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this 
License
(see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License (if 
permitted
under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its 
Contributions
are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to grant the 
rights
to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under 
applicable
copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted 
in
Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities 

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any
Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be 
under the
terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source Code 
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Form of
the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this License, and how 
they
can obtain a copy of this License. You may not attempt to alter or 
restrict
the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

(a) such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code 
Form, as
described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of the 
Executable
Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code Form by reasonable 
means
in a timely manner, at a charge no more than the cost of distribution 
to the
recipient; and

(b) You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this 
License,
or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the license for 
the
Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' 
rights
in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice,
provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License 
for the
Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered 
Software with
a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and the Covered 
Software is
not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this License permits You to
additionally distribute such Covered Software under the terms of such
Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of the Larger Work may, at 
their
option, further distribute the Covered Software under the terms of 
either this
License or such Secondary License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices 
(including
copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations of
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liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the Covered 
Software,
except that You may alter any license notices to the extent required 
to remedy
known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, 
indemnity
or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software.
However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of 
any
Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any such warranty,
support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered by You alone, 
and You
hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any liability incurred 
by such
Contributor as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability 
terms You
offer. You may include additional disclaimers of warranty and 
limitations of
liability specific to any jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation   
If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this 
License
with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute, 
judicial
order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of this 
License
to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations and 
the code
they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file included 
with all
distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except to 
the extent
prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be 
sufficiently
detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination 

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically if You
fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become 
compliant, then
the rights granted under this License from a particular Contributor are
reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such Contributor 
explicitly and
finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an ongoing basis, if such
Contributor fails to notify You of the non-compliance by some 
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reasonable means
prior to 60 days after You have come back into compliance. Moreover, 
Your
grants from a particular Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing 
basis if
such Contributor notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable 
means,
this is the first time You have received notice of non-compliance with 
this
License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 
days after
Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions, counter-
claims,
and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version directly or 
indirectly
infringes any patent, then the rights granted to You by any and all
Contributors for the Covered Software under Section 2.1 of this 
License shall
terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all 
end user
license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which have 
been
validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License prior to
termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty   
Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" basis, 
without
warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, 
including,
without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is free of 
defects,
merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-infringing. The 
entire risk
as to the quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You. 
Should
any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You (not any 
Contributor)
assume the cost of any necessary servicing, repair, or correction. This
disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part of this License. 
No use
of any Covered Software is authorized under this License except under 
this
disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability   
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Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or anyone 
who
distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You for 
any
direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any
character including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, 
loss of
goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and 
all other
commercial damages or losses, even if such party shall have been 
informed of
the possibility of such damages. This limitation of liability shall 
not apply
to liability for death or personal injury resulting from such party's
negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some
jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of incidental or
consequential damages, so this exclusion and limitation may not apply 
to You.

8. Litigation   
Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts of a
jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place of 
business and
such litigation shall be governed by laws of that jurisdiction, without
reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this Section 
shall
prevent a party's ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous   
This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject 
matter
hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, 
such
provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it
enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of 
a
contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not be used to 
construe
this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License 

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section 10.3,
no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or 
publish new
versions of this License. Each version will be given a distinguishing 
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version
number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version 
of the
License under which You originally received the Covered Software, or 
under the
terms of any subsequent version published by the license steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to 
create a
new license for such software, you may create and use a modified 
version of
this License if you rename the license and remove any references to 
the name
of the license steward (except to note that such modified license 
differs from
this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With
Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the 
notice
described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public 
License,
v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You 
can
obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file,
then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a
relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such 
a
notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice

This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as 
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defined by
the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

----------------------- Dependencies Grouped by License ------------
-------- Dependency
github.com/hashicorp/go-cleanhttp
-------- Copyrights
  (no copyright notices found)

-------- Dependencies Summary
github.com/hashicorp/go-cleanhttp
github.com/hashicorp/go-retryablehttp

-------- License used by Dependencies
Mozilla Public License Version 2.0

OCI SDK for Python 2.90.4

The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
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MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
____________________________

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
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"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
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You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
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License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

OCI toolkit for Python Third Party License File

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- MIT License
- Apache License 2.0
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- Mozilla Public License 2.0 (MPL 2.0)
- BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License
- BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
- GNU Lesser General Public License v2.1
- PSF License
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
Requests
Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

======================== Third Party Components 
========================
certifi
* Copyright 2022, Kenneth Reitz
* License: Mozilla Public License 2.0 (MPL 2.0)
* Source code: https://github.com/certifi/python-certifi
* Project home: https://certifi.io

cryptography
* Copyright (c) Individual contributors.
* License: Apache License, BSD License, PSF License
* Source code: https://github.com/pyca/cryptography
* Project home: https://github.com/pyca/cryptography

pyOpenSSL
* Copyright 2001 The pyOpenSSL developers
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/pyca/pyopenssl
* Project home: https://www.pyopenssl.org/

python-dateutil
* Copyright 2017- Paul Ganssle <paul@ganssle.io> 2017- dateutil 
contributors (see AUTHORS file)
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/dateutil/dateutil
* Project home: https://dateutil.readthedocs.io/

pytz
* Copyright (c) 2003-2019 Stuart Bishop <stuart@stuartbishop.net>
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/stub42/pytz
* Project home: https://pythonhosted.org/pytz

six
* Copyright (c) 2010-2020 Benjamin Peterson
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/benjaminp/six
* Project home: https://github.com/benjaminp/six

vendorize

2419



* Copyright (c) 2015, Michael Williamson All rights reserved
* License: BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License
* Source code: https://github.com/mwilliamson/python-vendorize
* Project home: https://github.com/mwilliamson/python-vendorize

chardet
* Copyright 2015, Mark Pilgrim, Dan Blanchard, Ian Cordasco
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License v2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/chardet/chardet
* Project home: https://github.com/chardet/chardet

httpsig_cffi
* Copyright (c) 2014 Adam Knight 2012 Adam T. Lindsay (original author)
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/hawkowl/httpsig_cffi
* Project home: https://github.com/hawkowl/httpsig_cffi

idna
* Copyright (c) 2013-2021, Kim Davies All rights reserved
* License: BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
* Source code: https://github.com/kjd/idna
* Project home: https://github.com/kjd/idna

jwt
* Copyright 2017 Gehirn Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/GehirnInc/python-jwt
* Project home: https://github.com/GehirnInc/python-jwt

requests
* Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/psf/requests
* Project home: https://requests.readthedocs.io

urllib3
* Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and contributors (see 
CONTRIBUTORS.txt)
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/urllib3/urllib3
* Project home: https://urllib3.readthedocs.io

circuitbreaker
* Copyright (c) 2016-2020, Fabian Fuelling opensource@fabfuel.de. All 
rights reserved.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/fabfuel/circuitbreaker
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/circuitbreaker

pycparser
* Copyright (c) 2008-2020, Eli Bendersky All rights reserved.
* License: BSD-3-Clause New License
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* Source code: https://github.com/eliben/pycparser
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/pycparser

cffi
* Copyright (C) 2005-2007, James Bielman  <jamesjb@jamesjb.com>
* License: The MIT License
* Source code: https://pypi.org/project/cffi/#files
* Project home: https://cffi.readthedocs.io/en/latest

=============================== Licenses 
===============================

------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to
deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the
rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, 
and/or
sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS
IN THE SOFTWARE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

-------------------------- Apache License 2.0 
--------------------------

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/
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   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
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      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
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      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
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with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
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      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

--------------------- BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License 
----------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------ BSD-3-Clause New License 
----------------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

    1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
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notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
       and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

    3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors
       may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software without
       specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT
SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT
OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT LIABILITY, OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE 
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------- Mozilla Public License 
-------------------------
Bundle of CA Root Certificates

Certificate data from Mozilla as of: Thu Nov  3 19:04:19 2011#
This is a bundle of X.509 certificates of public Certificate 
Authorities
(CA). These were automatically extracted from Mozilla's root 
certificates
file (certdata.txt).  This file can be found in the mozilla source 
tree:
https://hg.mozilla.org/mozilla-central/file/tip/security/nss/lib/ckfw/
builtins/certdata.txt
It contains the certificates in PEM format and therefore
can be directly used with curl / libcurl / php_curl, or with
an Apache+mod_ssl webserver for SSL client authentication.
Just configure this file as the SSLCACertificateFile.#
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***** BEGIN LICENSE BLOCK *****
This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public 
License,
v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You 
can obtain
one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

***** END LICENSE BLOCK *****
@(#) $RCSfile: certdata.txt,v $ $Revision: 1.80 $ $Date: 2011/11/03 
15:11:58 $

Mozilla Public License
Version 2.0
1. Definitions
    1.1. “Contributor”
        means each individual or legal entity that creates, 
contributes to
        the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

    1.2. “Contributor Version”
        means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) 
used by
        a Contributor and that particular Contributor’s Contribution.

    1.3. “Contribution”
        means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

    1.4. “Covered Software”
        means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
        the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source 
Code Form,
        and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case 
including portions thereof.

    1.5. “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”
        means that the initial Contributor has attached the notice 
described
        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or that the Covered 
Software
        was made available under the terms of version 1.1 or earlier 
of the
        License, but not also under the terms of a Secondary License.

    1.6. “Executable Form”
        means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

    1.7. “Larger Work”
        means a work that combines Covered Software with other 
material, in a
        separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

2428



    1.8. “License”
        means this document.

    1.9. “Licensable”
        means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent 
possible, whether
        at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all 
of the rights
        conveyed by this License.

    1.10. “Modifications”
        means any of the following: any file in Source Code Form that 
results
        from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the 
contents of
        Covered Software; or any new file in Source Code Form that 
contains any
        Covered Software.

    1.11. “Patent Claims” of a Contributor
        means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, 
method,
        process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
        Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
        License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, 
having
        made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
        Contributor Version.

    1.12. “Secondary License”
        means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the 
GNU
        Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero 
General
        Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those 
licenses.

    1.13. “Source Code Form”
        means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

    1.14. “You” (or “Your”)
        means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under 
this
        License. For legal entities, “You” includes any entity that 
controls,
        is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For 
purposes
        of this definition, “control” means (a) the power, direct or 
indirect,
        to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether 
by contract
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        or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent 
(50%) of the
        outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
    2.1. Grants
        Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, 
non-exclusive
        license: under intellectual property rights (other than patent 
or trademark)
        Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make 
available, modify,
        display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its 
Contributions,
        either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part 
of a Larger
        Work; and under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, 
use, sell, offer
        for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its 
Contributions
        or its Contributor Version.

    2.2. Effective Date
        The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any 
Contribution become
        effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first distributes
        such Contribution.

    2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope
        The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights 
granted under
        this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the
        distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this 
License.
        Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a
        Contributor:
        for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered 
Software; or
        for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
party’s
        modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of 
its
        Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
        Version); or under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software 
in the
        absence of its Contributions.
        This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, 
service marks,
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        or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to 
comply with
        the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

    2.4. Subsequent Licenses
        No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your 
choice to
        distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of 
this
        License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary 
License
        (if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

    2.5. Representation
        Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its 
Contributions
        are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to 
grant the rights
        to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

    2.6. Fair Use
        This License is not intended to limit any rights You have 
under applicable
        copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other 
equivalents.

    2.7. Conditions
        Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses 
granted in
        Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
    3.1. Distribution of Source Form
        All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, 
including any
        Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must 
be under
        the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source
        Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of 
this License,
        and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not 
attempt to
        alter or restrict the recipients’ rights in the Source Code 
Form.

    3.2. Distribution of Executable Form
        If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:
        such Covered Software must also be made available in Source 
Code Form,
        as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of 
the
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        Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code 
Form
        by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more 
than the
        cost of distribution to the recipient; and You may distribute 
such
        Executable Form under the terms of this License, or sublicense 
it under
        different terms, provided that the license for the Executable 
Form
        does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients’ rights in 
the
        Source Code Form under this License.

    3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work
        You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of 
Your choice,
        provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License
        for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination 
of Covered
        Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary 
Licenses, and the
        Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, 
this License
        permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software 
under the
        terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of 
the Larger
        Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered 
Software under
        the terms of either this License or such Secondary License(s).

    3.4. Notices
        You may not remove or alter the substance of any license 
notices (including
        copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations
        of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the 
Covered Software,
        except that You may alter any license notices to the extent 
required to
        remedy known factual inaccuracies.

    3.5. Application of Additional Terms
        You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, 
support,
        indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients 
of Covered
        Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and 
not on
        behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear 
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that any
        such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered
        by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every 
Contributor for
        any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of 
warranty,
        support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may 
include additional
        disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific 
to any
        jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
    If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of 
this License
    with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to 
statute, judicial
    order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of 
this License
    to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations 
and the code
    they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file 
included with all
    distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except 
to the extent
    prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be 
sufficiently
    detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to 
understand it.

5. Termination
    5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically
         if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You 
become
         compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a 
particular
         Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and 
until such
         Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, 
and (b) on
         an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of 
the
         non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days 
after You
         have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a 
particular
         Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such 
Contributor
         notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, 
this is
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         the first time You have received notice of non-compliance 
with this
         License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior 
to 30
         days after Your receipt of the notice.

    5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
         infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
         counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor 
Version
         directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights 
granted
         to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software 
under Section
         2.1 of this License shall terminate.

    5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, 
all end
         user license agreements (excluding distributors and 
resellers) which
         have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under 
this License
         prior to termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty
    Covered Software is provided under this License on an “as is” 
basis, without
    warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, 
including,
    without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is free 
of defects,
    merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-infringing. The 
entire
    risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered Software is 
with You.
    Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You 
(not any
    Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing, repair, 
or correction.
    This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part of this 
License. No
    use of any Covered Software is authorized under this License 
except under
    this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability
    Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
    negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or 
anyone who
    distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You 
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for any
    direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any character
    including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of 
goodwill,
    work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all 
other commercial
    damages or losses, even if such party shall have been informed of 
the possibility
    of such damages. This limitation of liability shall not apply to 
liability for
    death or personal injury resulting from such party’s negligence to 
the extent
    applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some jurisdictions do 
not allow the
    exclusion or limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so 
this exclusion
    and limitation may not apply to You.

8. Litigation
    Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts of
    a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place 
of business
    and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that 
jurisdiction, without
    reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this 
Section shall
    prevent a party’s ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
    This License represents the complete agreement concerning the 
subject matter
    hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be 
unenforceable, such
    provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make 
it enforceable.
    Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a 
contract shall
    be construed against the drafter shall not be used to construe 
this License
    against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
    10.1. New Versions
        Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided 
in Section
        10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or
        publish new versions of this License. Each version will be 
given a
        distinguishing version number.
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    10.2. Effect of New Versions
        You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the 
version
        of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
        or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the 
license steward.

    10.3. Modified Versions
        If you create software not governed by this License, and you 
want to create
        a new license for such software, you may create and use a 
modified version
        of this License if you rename the license and remove any 
references to the
        name of the license steward (except to note that such modified 
license
        differs from this License).

    10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With 
Secondary Licenses
        If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is 
Incompatible With Secondary
        Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the 
notice described in
        Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
    This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla 
Public License, v. 2.0.
    If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can 
obtain one at
    https://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

    If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a 
particular file, then
    You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a relevant
    directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such a 
notice.

    You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses” Notice
    This Source Code Form is “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”, 
as defined by the
    Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE 
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------------------
           GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.
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  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
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system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

          GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
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appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.
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In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
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threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
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    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
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modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
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so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries
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  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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------------------ PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE 
------------------
1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation 
("PSF"), and
   the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise 
using Python
   2.7.12 software in source or binary form and its associated 
documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
   grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
   analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
   distribute, and otherwise use Python 2.7.12 alone or in any 
derivative
   version, provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's 
notice of
   copyright, i.e., "Copyright © 2001-2016 Python Software Foundation; 
All Rights
   Reserved" are retained in Python 2.7.12 alone or in any derivative 
version
   prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or
   incorporates Python 2.7.12 or any part thereof, and wants to make 
the
   derivative work available to others as provided herein, then 
Licensee hereby
   agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of the changes 
made to Python
   2.7.12.

4. PSF is making Python 2.7.12 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.
   PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  BY 
WAY OF
   EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
   WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE 
OR THAT THE
   USE OF PYTHON 2.7.12 WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
2.7.12
   FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF
   MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 2.7.12, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE
   THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.
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6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship
   of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and Licensee.  
This License
   Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF trademarks or trade 
name in a
   trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
   third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python 2.7.12, Licensee 
agrees
   to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------- Copyright notices 
--------------------------

Copyright (c) 2016, 2021, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved. This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal 
Permissive License (UPL) 1.0 as shown at https://oss.oracle.com/
licenses/upl or Apache License 2.0 as shown at http://www.apache.org/
licenses/LICENSE-2.0. You may choose either license.

---------------------------- Fourth-party information 
----------------------

OCI toolkit for Python Third Party License File

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- MIT License
- Apache License 2.0
- Mozilla Public License 2.0 (MPL 2.0)
- BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License
- BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
- GNU Lesser General Public License v2.1
- PSF License
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
Requests
Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
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======================== Third Party Components 
========================
certifi
* Copyright 2022, Kenneth Reitz
* License: Mozilla Public License 2.0 (MPL 2.0)
* Source code: https://github.com/certifi/python-certifi
* Project home: https://certifi.io

cryptography
* Copyright (c) Individual contributors.
* License: Apache License, BSD License, PSF License
* Source code: https://github.com/pyca/cryptography
* Project home: https://github.com/pyca/cryptography

pyOpenSSL
* Copyright 2001 The pyOpenSSL developers
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/pyca/pyopenssl
* Project home: https://www.pyopenssl.org/

python-dateutil
* Copyright 2017- Paul Ganssle <paul@ganssle.io> 2017- dateutil 
contributors (see AUTHORS file)
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/dateutil/dateutil
* Project home: https://dateutil.readthedocs.io/

pytz
* Copyright (c) 2003-2019 Stuart Bishop <stuart@stuartbishop.net>
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/stub42/pytz
* Project home: https://pythonhosted.org/pytz

six
* Copyright (c) 2010-2020 Benjamin Peterson
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/benjaminp/six
* Project home: https://github.com/benjaminp/six

vendorize
* Copyright (c) 2015, Michael Williamson All rights reserved
* License: BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License
* Source code: https://github.com/mwilliamson/python-vendorize
* Project home: https://github.com/mwilliamson/python-vendorize

chardet
* Copyright 2015, Mark Pilgrim, Dan Blanchard, Ian Cordasco
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License v2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/chardet/chardet
* Project home: https://github.com/chardet/chardet
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httpsig_cffi
* Copyright (c) 2014 Adam Knight 2012 Adam T. Lindsay (original author)
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/hawkowl/httpsig_cffi
* Project home: https://github.com/hawkowl/httpsig_cffi

idna
* Copyright (c) 2013-2021, Kim Davies All rights reserved
* License: BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
* Source code: https://github.com/kjd/idna
* Project home: https://github.com/kjd/idna

jwt
* Copyright 2017 Gehirn Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/GehirnInc/python-jwt
* Project home: https://github.com/GehirnInc/python-jwt

requests
* Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/psf/requests
* Project home: https://requests.readthedocs.io

urllib3
* Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and contributors (see 
CONTRIBUTORS.txt)
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/urllib3/urllib3
* Project home: https://urllib3.readthedocs.io

circuitbreaker
* Copyright (c) 2016-2020, Fabian Fuelling opensource@fabfuel.de. All 
rights reserved.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/fabfuel/circuitbreaker
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/circuitbreaker

pycparser
* Copyright (c) 2008-2020, Eli Bendersky All rights reserved.
* License: BSD-3-Clause New License
* Source code: https://github.com/eliben/pycparser
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/pycparser

cffi
* Copyright (C) 2005-2007, James Bielman  <jamesjb@jamesjb.com>
* License: The MIT License
* Source code: https://pypi.org/project/cffi/#files
* Project home: https://cffi.readthedocs.io/en/latest

=============================== Licenses 
===============================

2450



------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to
deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the
rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, 
and/or
sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS
IN THE SOFTWARE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

-------------------------- Apache License 2.0 
--------------------------

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.
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      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
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"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:
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      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
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      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.
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   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

--------------------- BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License 
----------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------ BSD-3-Clause New License 
----------------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

    1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
       and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

    3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors
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       may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software without
       specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES
OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT
SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT
OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT LIABILITY, OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE 
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------- Mozilla Public License 
-------------------------
Bundle of CA Root Certificates

Certificate data from Mozilla as of: Thu Nov  3 19:04:19 2011#
This is a bundle of X.509 certificates of public Certificate 
Authorities
(CA). These were automatically extracted from Mozilla's root 
certificates
file (certdata.txt).  This file can be found in the mozilla source 
tree:
https://hg.mozilla.org/mozilla-central/file/tip/security/nss/lib/ckfw/
builtins/certdata.txt
It contains the certificates in PEM format and therefore
can be directly used with curl / libcurl / php_curl, or with
an Apache+mod_ssl webserver for SSL client authentication.
Just configure this file as the SSLCACertificateFile.#

***** BEGIN LICENSE BLOCK *****
This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public 
License,
v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You 
can obtain
one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

***** END LICENSE BLOCK *****
@(#) $RCSfile: certdata.txt,v $ $Revision: 1.80 $ $Date: 2011/11/03 
15:11:58 $
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Mozilla Public License
Version 2.0
1. Definitions
    1.1. “Contributor”
        means each individual or legal entity that creates, 
contributes to
        the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

    1.2. “Contributor Version”
        means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) 
used by
        a Contributor and that particular Contributor’s Contribution.

    1.3. “Contribution”
        means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

    1.4. “Covered Software”
        means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
        the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source 
Code Form,
        and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case 
including portions thereof.

    1.5. “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”
        means that the initial Contributor has attached the notice 
described
        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or that the Covered 
Software
        was made available under the terms of version 1.1 or earlier 
of the
        License, but not also under the terms of a Secondary License.

    1.6. “Executable Form”
        means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

    1.7. “Larger Work”
        means a work that combines Covered Software with other 
material, in a
        separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

    1.8. “License”
        means this document.

    1.9. “Licensable”
        means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent 
possible, whether
        at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all 
of the rights
        conveyed by this License.
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    1.10. “Modifications”
        means any of the following: any file in Source Code Form that 
results
        from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the 
contents of
        Covered Software; or any new file in Source Code Form that 
contains any
        Covered Software.

    1.11. “Patent Claims” of a Contributor
        means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, 
method,
        process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
        Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
        License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, 
having
        made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
        Contributor Version.

    1.12. “Secondary License”
        means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the 
GNU
        Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero 
General
        Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those 
licenses.

    1.13. “Source Code Form”
        means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

    1.14. “You” (or “Your”)
        means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under 
this
        License. For legal entities, “You” includes any entity that 
controls,
        is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For 
purposes
        of this definition, “control” means (a) the power, direct or 
indirect,
        to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether 
by contract
        or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent 
(50%) of the
        outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
    2.1. Grants
        Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, 
non-exclusive
        license: under intellectual property rights (other than patent 
or trademark)
        Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make 
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available, modify,
        display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its 
Contributions,
        either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part 
of a Larger
        Work; and under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, 
use, sell, offer
        for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its 
Contributions
        or its Contributor Version.

    2.2. Effective Date
        The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any 
Contribution become
        effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first distributes
        such Contribution.

    2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope
        The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights 
granted under
        this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the
        distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this 
License.
        Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a
        Contributor:
        for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered 
Software; or
        for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
party’s
        modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of 
its
        Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
        Version); or under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software 
in the
        absence of its Contributions.
        This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, 
service marks,
        or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to 
comply with
        the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

    2.4. Subsequent Licenses
        No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your 
choice to
        distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of 
this
        License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary 
License
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        (if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

    2.5. Representation
        Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its 
Contributions
        are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to 
grant the rights
        to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

    2.6. Fair Use
        This License is not intended to limit any rights You have 
under applicable
        copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other 
equivalents.

    2.7. Conditions
        Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses 
granted in
        Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
    3.1. Distribution of Source Form
        All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, 
including any
        Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must 
be under
        the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source
        Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of 
this License,
        and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not 
attempt to
        alter or restrict the recipients’ rights in the Source Code 
Form.

    3.2. Distribution of Executable Form
        If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:
        such Covered Software must also be made available in Source 
Code Form,
        as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of 
the
        Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code 
Form
        by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more 
than the
        cost of distribution to the recipient; and You may distribute 
such
        Executable Form under the terms of this License, or sublicense 
it under
        different terms, provided that the license for the Executable 
Form
        does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients’ rights in 
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the
        Source Code Form under this License.

    3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work
        You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of 
Your choice,
        provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License
        for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination 
of Covered
        Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary 
Licenses, and the
        Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, 
this License
        permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software 
under the
        terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of 
the Larger
        Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered 
Software under
        the terms of either this License or such Secondary License(s).

    3.4. Notices
        You may not remove or alter the substance of any license 
notices (including
        copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations
        of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the 
Covered Software,
        except that You may alter any license notices to the extent 
required to
        remedy known factual inaccuracies.

    3.5. Application of Additional Terms
        You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, 
support,
        indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients 
of Covered
        Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and 
not on
        behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear 
that any
        such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered
        by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every 
Contributor for
        any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of 
warranty,
        support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may 
include additional
        disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific 
to any
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        jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
    If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of 
this License
    with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to 
statute, judicial
    order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of 
this License
    to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations 
and the code
    they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file 
included with all
    distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except 
to the extent
    prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be 
sufficiently
    detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to 
understand it.

5. Termination
    5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically
         if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You 
become
         compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a 
particular
         Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and 
until such
         Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, 
and (b) on
         an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of 
the
         non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days 
after You
         have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a 
particular
         Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such 
Contributor
         notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, 
this is
         the first time You have received notice of non-compliance 
with this
         License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior 
to 30
         days after Your receipt of the notice.

    5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
         infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
         counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor 
Version
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         directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights 
granted
         to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software 
under Section
         2.1 of this License shall terminate.

    5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, 
all end
         user license agreements (excluding distributors and 
resellers) which
         have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under 
this License
         prior to termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty
    Covered Software is provided under this License on an “as is” 
basis, without
    warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, 
including,
    without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is free 
of defects,
    merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-infringing. The 
entire
    risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered Software is 
with You.
    Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You 
(not any
    Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing, repair, 
or correction.
    This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part of this 
License. No
    use of any Covered Software is authorized under this License 
except under
    this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability
    Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
    negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or 
anyone who
    distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You 
for any
    direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any character
    including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of 
goodwill,
    work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all 
other commercial
    damages or losses, even if such party shall have been informed of 
the possibility
    of such damages. This limitation of liability shall not apply to 
liability for
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    death or personal injury resulting from such party’s negligence to 
the extent
    applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some jurisdictions do 
not allow the
    exclusion or limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so 
this exclusion
    and limitation may not apply to You.

8. Litigation
    Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts of
    a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place 
of business
    and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that 
jurisdiction, without
    reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this 
Section shall
    prevent a party’s ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
    This License represents the complete agreement concerning the 
subject matter
    hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be 
unenforceable, such
    provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make 
it enforceable.
    Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a 
contract shall
    be construed against the drafter shall not be used to construe 
this License
    against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
    10.1. New Versions
        Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided 
in Section
        10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or
        publish new versions of this License. Each version will be 
given a
        distinguishing version number.

    10.2. Effect of New Versions
        You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the 
version
        of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
        or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the 
license steward.

    10.3. Modified Versions
        If you create software not governed by this License, and you 
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want to create
        a new license for such software, you may create and use a 
modified version
        of this License if you rename the license and remove any 
references to the
        name of the license steward (except to note that such modified 
license
        differs from this License).

    10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With 
Secondary Licenses
        If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is 
Incompatible With Secondary
        Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the 
notice described in
        Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
    This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla 
Public License, v. 2.0.
    If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can 
obtain one at
    https://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

    If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a 
particular file, then
    You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a relevant
    directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such a 
notice.

    You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses” Notice
    This Source Code Form is “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”, 
as defined by the
    Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE 
------------------
           GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
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 the version number 2.1.]

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
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restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
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be combined with the library in order to run.

          GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
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distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
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ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
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Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
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reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
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this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
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"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
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effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>

    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------ PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE 
------------------
1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation 
("PSF"), and
   the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise 
using Python
   2.7.12 software in source or binary form and its associated 
documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
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hereby
   grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
   analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
   distribute, and otherwise use Python 2.7.12 alone or in any 
derivative
   version, provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's 
notice of
   copyright, i.e., "Copyright © 2001-2016 Python Software Foundation; 
All Rights
   Reserved" are retained in Python 2.7.12 alone or in any derivative 
version
   prepared by Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on or
   incorporates Python 2.7.12 or any part thereof, and wants to make 
the
   derivative work available to others as provided herein, then 
Licensee hereby
   agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of the changes 
made to Python
   2.7.12.

4. PSF is making Python 2.7.12 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.
   PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  BY 
WAY OF
   EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
   WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE 
OR THAT THE
   USE OF PYTHON 2.7.12 WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
2.7.12
   FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF
   MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 2.7.12, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE
   THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material 
breach of
   its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship
   of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and Licensee.  
This License
   Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF trademarks or trade 
name in a
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   trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
   third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python 2.7.12, Licensee 
agrees
   to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

golang.org/x/crypto 0.6.0

------------------------------ Top-Level License 
-------------------------------
BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

---------------------------------- Copyright 
-----------------------------------

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

---------------------------------- Patents 
-------------------------------------
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Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

-------------------------- Fourth Party Dependencies 
---------------------------

----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
-  BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/net

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
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in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

== Patents

Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

== Dependency
golang.org/x/sys

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
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Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

== Patents

Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.
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== Dependency
golang.org/x/term

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
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or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

== Dependency
golang.org/x/text

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
+C1
== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
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patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

spring-core 5.3.26

Spring Framework 5.3.21
Copyright (c) 2002-2022 Pivotal, Inc.

This product is licensed to you under the Apache License, Version 2.0
(the "License"). You may not use this product except in compliance with
the License.

This product may include a number of subcomponents with separate
copyright notices and license terms. Your use of the source code for
these subcomponents is subject to the terms and conditions of the
subcomponent's license, as noted in the license.txt file.

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        https://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
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common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
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      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and
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      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
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   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.
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      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

====================================================================

SPRING FRAMEWORK ${version} SUBCOMPONENTS:

Spring Framework ${version} includes a number of subcomponents
with separate copyright notices and license terms. The product that
includes this file does not necessarily use all the open source
subcomponents referred to below. Your use of the source
code for these subcomponents is subject to the terms and
conditions of the following licenses.

>>> ASM 9.1 (org.ow2.asm:asm:9.1, org.ow2.asm:asm-commons:9.1):

Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
   notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
   documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
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3. Neither the name of the copyright holders nor the names of its
   contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
   this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE
LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF
SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS
INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN
CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF
THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Copyright (c) 1999-2009, OW2 Consortium 

>>> CGLIB 3.3 (cglib:cglib:3.3):

Per the LICENSE file in the CGLIB JAR distribution downloaded from
https://github.com/cglib/cglib/releases/download/RELEASE_3_3_0/
cglib-3.3.0.jar,
CGLIB 3.3 is licensed under the Apache License, version 2.0, the text 
of which
is included above.

>>> Objenesis 3.2 (org.objenesis:objenesis:3.2):

Per the LICENSE file in the Objenesis ZIP distribution downloaded from
http://objenesis.org/download.html, Objenesis 3.2 is licensed under the
Apache License, version 2.0, the text of which is included above.

Per the NOTICE file in the Objenesis ZIP distribution downloaded from
http://objenesis.org/download.html and corresponding to section 4d of 
the
Apache License, Version 2.0, in this case for Objenesis:

Objenesis
Copyright 2006-2019 Joe Walnes, Henri Tremblay, Leonardo Mesquita

=======================================================================
=====
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To the extent any open source components are licensed under the EPL 
and/or
other similar licenses that require the source code and/or 
modifications to
source code to be made available (as would be noted above), you may 
obtain a
copy of the source code corresponding to the binaries for such open 
source
components and modifications thereto, if any, (the "Source Files"), by
downloading the Source Files from https://spring.io/projects, 
Pivotal's website
at https://network.pivotal.io/open-source, or by sending a request, 
with your
name and address to: Pivotal Software, Inc., 875 Howard Street, 5th 
floor, San
Francisco, CA 94103, Attention: General Counsel. All such requests 
should
clearly specify: OPEN SOURCE FILES REQUEST, Attention General Counsel. 
Pivotal
can mail a copy of the Source Files to you on a CD or equivalent 
physical
medium.

This offer to obtain a copy of the Source Files is valid for three 
years from
the date you acquired this Software product. Alternatively, the Source 
Files
may accompany the Software.

HttpComponents Client 5.1.3

Apache HttpComponents Client
Copyright 1999-2022 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

                   Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.
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      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
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      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
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      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
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      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
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reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

=======================================================================
==

This project includes Public Suffix List copied from
<https://publicsuffix.org/list/effective_tld_names.dat>
licensed under the terms of the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0

Full license text: <http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/>

Mozilla Public License Version 2.0
==================================

1. Definitions
--------------

1.1. "Contributor"
    means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to
    the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"
    means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used
    by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"
    means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"
    means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
    the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code
    Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case
    including portions thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
    means

    (a) that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described
        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

    (b) that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the
        terms of a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"
    means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"
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    means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in
    a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"
    means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"
    means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible,
    whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and
    all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"
    means any of the following:

    (a) any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered
        Software; or

    (b) any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered
        Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor
    means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
    process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
    Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
    License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having
    made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
    Contributor Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"
    means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU
    Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General
    Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those
    licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"
    means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")
    means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this
    License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that
    controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. 
For
    purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct
    or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity,
    whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than
    fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial
    ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
--------------------------------
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2.1. Grants

Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
non-exclusive license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark)
    Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available,
    modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
    Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, 
or
    as part of a Larger Work; and

(b) under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer
    for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
    Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution
become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first
distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted 
under
this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the
distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a
Contributor:

(a) for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software;
    or

(b) for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's
    modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its
    Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
    Version); or

(c) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of
    its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with
the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to
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distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License 
(if
permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights
to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted
in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
-------------------

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any
Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be under
the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source
Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not
attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source Code
Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

(a) such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code
    Form, as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients 
of
    the Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code
    Form by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more
    than the cost of distribution to the recipient; and

(b) You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
    License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the
    license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter
    the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work
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You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice,
provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License for
the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered
Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and 
the
Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software
under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of
the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered
Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
(including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty,
or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of
the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to
the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support,
indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered
Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on
behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any
such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered 
by
You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any
liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to any
jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
---------------------------------------------------

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this
License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to
statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with
the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b)
describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description 
must
be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the Covered
Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute
or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a
recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination
--------------

2500



5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate automatically
if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become
compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a particular
Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such
Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on 
an
ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the
non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have
come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular
Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor
notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is 
the
first time You have received notice of non-compliance with this License
from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after
Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version
directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted to
You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under Section
2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all
end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) 
which
have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this 
License
prior to termination shall survive termination.

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  6. Disclaimer of Warranty                                           
*
*  -------------------------                                           
*
*                                                                      
*
*  Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is"       
*
*  basis, without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or  
*
*  statutory, including, without limitation, warranties that the       
*
*  Covered Software is free of defects, merchantable, fit for a        
*
*  particular purpose or non-infringing. The entire risk as to the     
*
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*  quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You.        
*
*  Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You     
*
*  (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing,   
*
*  repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an   
*
*  essential part of this License. No use of any Covered Software is   
*
*  authorized under this License except under this disclaimer.         
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  7. Limitation of Liability                                          
*
*  --------------------------                                          
*
*                                                                      
*
*  Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort      
*
*  (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any           
*
*  Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as          
*
*  permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect,         
*
*  special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character      
*
*  including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of    
*
*  goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any    
*
*  and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party      
*
*  shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This   
*
*  limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or   
*
*  personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the       
*
*  extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some               
*
*  jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of           
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*
*  incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and          
*
*  limitation may not apply to You.                                    
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

8. Litigation
-------------

Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the
courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal
place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions.
Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring
cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
----------------

This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides
that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter
shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
---------------------------

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or
publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given a
distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version
of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the license
steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to
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create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove
any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that
such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With
Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the
notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
-------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public
  License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this
  file, You can obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular
file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE
file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look
for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice
---------------------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as
  defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

Fourth Party Dependencies:

SLF4J source code and binaries are distributed under the MIT license.

 Copyright (c) 2004-2017 QOS.ch
 All rights reserved.

 Permission is hereby granted, free  of charge, to any person obtaining
 a  copy  of this  software  and  associated  documentation files  (the
 "Software"), to  deal in  the Software without  restriction, including
 without limitation  the rights to  use, copy, modify,  merge, publish,
 distribute,  sublicense, and/or sell  copies of  the Software,  and to
 permit persons to whom the Software  is furnished to do so, subject to
 the following conditions:
 
 The  above  copyright  notice  and  this permission  notice  shall  be
 included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
 
 THE  SOFTWARE IS  PROVIDED  "AS  IS", WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF ANY  KIND,
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 EXPRESS OR  IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED  TO THE  WARRANTIES OF
 MERCHANTABILITY,    FITNESS    FOR    A   PARTICULAR    PURPOSE    AND
 NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
 LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
 OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
 WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

---------------------------------------------------------

Apache HttpComponents Core
Copyright 2005-2020 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

---------------------------------------------------------

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

=======================================================================
========

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

Bouncy Castle Crypto APIs for Public Key
Infrastructure (PKI) 1.0.6 (FIPS)

https://www.bouncycastle.org/licence.html

Copyright (c) 2000 - 2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc. 
(https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
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without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

-------------
4P Dependencies:

org.bouncycastle:bc-fips:[1.0.0,2.0.0)

Copyright (c) 2000 - 2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc. 
(https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Go terminal/console support 0.8.0

SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

---------------------------------- Copyright 
-----------------------------------

2506



Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
""AS IS"" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

---------------------------------- Patents 
-------------------------------------

Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

""This implementation"" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
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infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

-------------------------- Fourth Party Dependencies 
---------------------------

----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
-  BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/sys

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
""""AS IS"""" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

== Patents

Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)
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""""This implementation"""" means the copyrightable works distributed 
by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

OCI SDK for Python 2.67.0

url=https://github.com/oracle/oci-python-sdk/blob/v2.67.0/LICENSE.txt

Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 or Apache License 2.0.  See below for license 
terms.  You may choose either license.
 ____________________________
The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
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file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
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management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
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alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
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origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
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   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------------------------

NOTICE:
Copyright (c) 2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-------------------------------------------------

OCI toolkit for Python Third Party License File

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- MIT License
- Apache License 2.0
- Mozilla Public License 2.0 (MPL 2.0)
- BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License
- BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
- GNU Lesser General Public License v2.1
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
Requests
Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

======================== Third Party Components 
========================
certifi
* Copyright
* License: Mozilla Public License 2.0 (MPL 2.0)
* Source code: https://github.com/certifi/python-certifi
* Project home: https://certifi.io

configparser
* Copyright Jason R. Coombs
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/jaraco/configparser
* Project home: https://github.com/jaraco/configparser

cryptography
* Copyright

2514



* License: Apache License and BSD license
* Source code: https://github.com/pyca/cryptography
* Project home: https://github.com/pyca/cryptography

pyOpenSSL
* Copyright
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/pyca/pyopenssl
* Project home: https://www.pyopenssl.org/

attrs
* Copyright (c) 2015 Hynek Schlawack
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/python-attrs/attrs
* Project home: https://www.attrs.org

python-dateutil
* Copyright 2017- Paul Ganssle <paul@ganssle.io> 2017- dateutil 
contributors (see AUTHORS file)
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/dateutil/dateutil
* Project home: https://dateutil.readthedocs.io/

pytz
* Copyright (c) 2003-2019 Stuart Bishop <stuart@stuartbishop.net>
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/stub42/pytz
* Project home: https://pythonhosted.org/pytz

click
* Copyright 2014 Pallets
* License: BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
* Source code: https://github.com/pallets/click
* Project home: https://palletsprojects.com/p/click

six
* Copyright (c) 2010-2020 Benjamin Peterson
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/benjaminp/six
* Project home: https://github.com/benjaminp/six

vendorize
* Copyright (c) 2015, Michael Williamson All rights reserved
* License: BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License
* Source code: https://github.com/mwilliamson/python-vendorize
* Project home: https://github.com/mwilliamson/python-vendorize

chardet
* Copyright
* License: GNU Lesser General Public License v2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/chardet/chardet
* Project home: https://github.com/chardet/chardet

2515



httpsig_cffi
* Copyright (c) 2014 Adam Knight 2012 Adam T. Lindsay (original author)
* License: The MIT License (MIT)
* Source code: https://github.com/hawkowl/httpsig_cffi
* Project home: https://github.com/hawkowl/httpsig_cffi

idna
* Copyright (c) 2013-2021, Kim Davies All rights reserved
* License: BSD 3-Clause "New" or "Revised" License
* Source code: https://github.com/kjd/idna
* Project home: https://github.com/kjd/idna

jwt
* Copyright
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/GehirnInc/python-jwt
* Project home: https://github.com/GehirnInc/python-jwt

requests
* Copyright 2019 Kenneth Reitz
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/psf/requests
* Project home: https://requests.readthedocs.io

urllib3
* Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and contributors (see 
CONTRIBUTORS.txt)
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/urllib3/urllib3
* Project home: https://urllib3.readthedocs.io

circuitbreaker
* Copyright (c) 2016-2020, Fabian Fuelling opensource@fabfuel.de. All 
rights reserved.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/fabfuel/circuitbreaker
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/circuitbreaker

pycparser
* Copyright (c) 2008-2020, Eli Bendersky All rights reserved.
* License: BSD-3-Clause New License
* Source code: https://github.com/eliben/pycparser
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/pycparser

ipaddress
* Copyright
* License: Python Software Foundation License Version 2
* Source code: https://github.com/phihag/ipaddress
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/ipaddress

cffi
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* Copyright
* License: The MIT License
* Source code: https://pypi.org/project/cffi/#files
* Project home: https://cffi.readthedocs.io/en/latest

enum34
* Copyright (c) 2013, Ethan Furman All rights reserved
* License: BSD-3-Clause New License
* Source code: https://pypi.org/project/enum34/#files
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/enum34

typing
* Copyright
* License: Python Software Foundation License (PSF)
* Source code: https://pypi.org/project/typing/#files
* Project home: https://pypi.org/project/typing

=============================== Licenses 
===============================

------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------
Copyright Jason R. Coombs

Copyright (c) 2015 Hynek Schlawack

Copyright (c) 2003-2019 Stuart Bishop <stuart@stuartbishop.net>

Copyright (c) 2010-2020 Benjamin Peterson

Copyright (c) 2014 Adam Knight 2012 Adam T. Lindsay (original author)

Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Andrey Petrov and contributors (see 
CONTRIBUTORS.txt)

Copyright (c) 2016-2020, Fabian Fuelling opensource@fabfuel.de. All 
rights reserved.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to
deal in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the
rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, 
and/or
sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
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all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING
FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER 
DEALINGS
IN THE SOFTWARE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

-------------------------- Apache License 2.0 
--------------------------
Copyright 2017- Paul Ganssle <paul@ganssle.io> 2017- dateutil 
contributors (see AUTHORS file)

                                Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
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      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 

2519



Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
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          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
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      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

--------------------- BSD 2-Clause "Simplified" License 
----------------
Copyright (c) 2015, Michael Williamson All rights reserved

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

    * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
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      copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
      disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
      with the distribution.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------ BSD-3-Clause New License 
----------------------
Copyright 2014 Pallets

Copyright (c) 2013-2021, Kim Davies All rights reserved

Copyright (c) 2008-2020, Eli Bendersky All rights reserved

Copyright (c) 2013, Ethan Furman All rights reserved

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

    1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright notice,
       this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
       and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

    3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors
       may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software without
       specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND ANY
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES
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OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE 
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT
SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, 
INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT 
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT
OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR 
BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT LIABILITY, OR
TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE 
USE OF THIS SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------- Mozilla Public License 
-------------------------
Bundle of CA Root Certificates

Certificate data from Mozilla as of: Thu Nov  3 19:04:19 2011#
This is a bundle of X.509 certificates of public Certificate 
Authorities
(CA). These were automatically extracted from Mozilla's root 
certificates
file (certdata.txt).  This file can be found in the mozilla source 
tree:
http://mxr.mozilla.org/mozilla/source/security/nss/lib/ckfw/builtins/
certdata.txt?raw=1#
It contains the certificates in PEM format and therefore
can be directly used with curl / libcurl / php_curl, or with
an Apache+mod_ssl webserver for SSL client authentication.
Just configure this file as the SSLCACertificateFile.#

***** BEGIN LICENSE BLOCK *****
This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public 
License,
v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You 
can obtain
one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

***** END LICENSE BLOCK *****
@(#) $RCSfile: certdata.txt,v $ $Revision: 1.80 $ $Date: 2011/11/03 
15:11:58 $

Mozilla Public License
Version 2.0
1. Definitions
    1.1. “Contributor”
        means each individual or legal entity that creates, 
contributes to
        the creation of, or owns Covered Software.
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    1.2. “Contributor Version”
        means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) 
used by
        a Contributor and that particular Contributor’s Contribution.

    1.3. “Contribution”
        means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

    1.4. “Covered Software”
        means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
        the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source 
Code Form,
        and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case 
including portions thereof.

    1.5. “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”
        means that the initial Contributor has attached the notice 
described
        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or that the Covered 
Software
        was made available under the terms of version 1.1 or earlier 
of the
        License, but not also under the terms of a Secondary License.

    1.6. “Executable Form”
        means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

    1.7. “Larger Work”
        means a work that combines Covered Software with other 
material, in a
        separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

    1.8. “License”
        means this document.

    1.9. “Licensable”
        means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent 
possible, whether
        at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all 
of the rights
        conveyed by this License.

    1.10. “Modifications”
        means any of the following: any file in Source Code Form that 
results
        from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the 
contents of
        Covered Software; or any new file in Source Code Form that 
contains any
        Covered Software.
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    1.11. “Patent Claims” of a Contributor
        means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, 
method,
        process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
        Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
        License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, 
having
        made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
        Contributor Version.

    1.12. “Secondary License”
        means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the 
GNU
        Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero 
General
        Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those 
licenses.

    1.13. “Source Code Form”
        means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

    1.14. “You” (or “Your”)
        means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under 
this
        License. For legal entities, “You” includes any entity that 
controls,
        is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For 
purposes
        of this definition, “control” means (a) the power, direct or 
indirect,
        to cause the direction or management of such entity, whether 
by contract
        or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent 
(50%) of the
        outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
    2.1. Grants
        Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, 
non-exclusive
        license: under intellectual property rights (other than patent 
or trademark)
        Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make 
available, modify,
        display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its 
Contributions,
        either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part 
of a Larger
        Work; and under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, 
use, sell, offer
        for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its 
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Contributions
        or its Contributor Version.

    2.2. Effective Date
        The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any 
Contribution become
        effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first distributes
        such Contribution.

    2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope
        The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights 
granted under
        this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the
        distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this 
License.
        Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a
        Contributor:
        for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered 
Software; or
        for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
party’s
        modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of 
its
        Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
        Version); or under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software 
in the
        absence of its Contributions.
        This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, 
service marks,
        or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to 
comply with
        the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

    2.4. Subsequent Licenses
        No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your 
choice to
        distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of 
this
        License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary 
License
        (if permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

    2.5. Representation
        Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its 
Contributions
        are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to 
grant the rights
        to its Contributions conveyed by this License.
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    2.6. Fair Use
        This License is not intended to limit any rights You have 
under applicable
        copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other 
equivalents.

    2.7. Conditions
        Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses 
granted in
        Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
    3.1. Distribution of Source Form
        All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, 
including any
        Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must 
be under
        the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source
        Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of 
this License,
        and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not 
attempt to
        alter or restrict the recipients’ rights in the Source Code 
Form.

    3.2. Distribution of Executable Form
        If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:
        such Covered Software must also be made available in Source 
Code Form,
        as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of 
the
        Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code 
Form
        by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more 
than the
        cost of distribution to the recipient; and You may distribute 
such
        Executable Form under the terms of this License, or sublicense 
it under
        different terms, provided that the license for the Executable 
Form
        does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients’ rights in 
the
        Source Code Form under this License.

    3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work
        You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of 
Your choice,
        provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License
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        for the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination 
of Covered
        Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary 
Licenses, and the
        Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, 
this License
        permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software 
under the
        terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of 
the Larger
        Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered 
Software under
        the terms of either this License or such Secondary License(s).

    3.4. Notices
        You may not remove or alter the substance of any license 
notices (including
        copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations
        of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the 
Covered Software,
        except that You may alter any license notices to the extent 
required to
        remedy known factual inaccuracies.

    3.5. Application of Additional Terms
        You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, 
support,
        indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients 
of Covered
        Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and 
not on
        behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear 
that any
        such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered
        by You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every 
Contributor for
        any liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of 
warranty,
        support, indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may 
include additional
        disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific 
to any
        jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
    If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of 
this License
    with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to 
statute, judicial
    order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of 
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this License
    to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations 
and the code
    they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file 
included with all
    distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except 
to the extent
    prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be 
sufficiently
    detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to 
understand it.

5. Termination
    5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically
         if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You 
become
         compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a 
particular
         Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and 
until such
         Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, 
and (b) on
         an ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of 
the
         non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days 
after You
         have come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a 
particular
         Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such 
Contributor
         notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, 
this is
         the first time You have received notice of non-compliance 
with this
         License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior 
to 30
         days after Your receipt of the notice.

    5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
         infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
         counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor 
Version
         directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights 
granted
         to You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software 
under Section
         2.1 of this License shall terminate.

    5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, 
all end
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         user license agreements (excluding distributors and 
resellers) which
         have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under 
this License
         prior to termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty
    Covered Software is provided under this License on an “as is” 
basis, without
    warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, 
including,
    without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is free 
of defects,
    merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-infringing. The 
entire
    risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered Software is 
with You.
    Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You 
(not any
    Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing, repair, 
or correction.
    This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part of this 
License. No
    use of any Covered Software is authorized under this License 
except under
    this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability
    Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
    negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or 
anyone who
    distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You 
for any
    direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any character
    including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of 
goodwill,
    work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all 
other commercial
    damages or losses, even if such party shall have been informed of 
the possibility
    of such damages. This limitation of liability shall not apply to 
liability for
    death or personal injury resulting from such party’s negligence to 
the extent
    applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some jurisdictions do 
not allow the
    exclusion or limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so 
this exclusion
    and limitation may not apply to You.
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8. Litigation
    Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts of
    a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place 
of business
    and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that 
jurisdiction, without
    reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this 
Section shall
    prevent a party’s ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
    This License represents the complete agreement concerning the 
subject matter
    hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be 
unenforceable, such
    provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make 
it enforceable.
    Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a 
contract shall
    be construed against the drafter shall not be used to construe 
this License
    against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
    10.1. New Versions
        Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided 
in Section
        10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or
        publish new versions of this License. Each version will be 
given a
        distinguishing version number.

    10.2. Effect of New Versions
        You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the 
version
        of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
        or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the 
license steward.

    10.3. Modified Versions
        If you create software not governed by this License, and you 
want to create
        a new license for such software, you may create and use a 
modified version
        of this License if you rename the license and remove any 
references to the
        name of the license steward (except to note that such modified 
license
        differs from this License).
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    10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With 
Secondary Licenses
        If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is 
Incompatible With Secondary
        Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the 
notice described in
        Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
    This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla 
Public License, v. 2.0.
    If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can 
obtain one at
    https://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

    If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a 
particular file, then
    You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a relevant
    directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such a 
notice.

    You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses” Notice
    This Source Code Form is “Incompatible With Secondary Licenses”, 
as defined by the
    Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE 
------------------
           GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.
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  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
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this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

          GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
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this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
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    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.
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  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
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engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
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restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
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License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
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write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

           How to Apply These Terms to Your New Libraries

  If you develop a new library, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, we recommend making it free software that
everyone can redistribute and change.  You can do so by permitting
redistribution under these terms (or, alternatively, under the terms 
of the
ordinary General Public License).

  To apply these terms, attach the following notices to the library.  
It is
safest to attach them to the start of each source file to most 
effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least 
the
"copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the library's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>
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    This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
    modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
    version 2.1 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.

    This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
    Lesser General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public
    License along with this library; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  
02110-1301  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the library, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the
  library `Frob' (a library for tweaking knobs) written by James 
Random Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1990
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

That's all there is to it!
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------ PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2 
--------------
This package is a modified version of cpython's ipaddress module.
It is therefore distributed under the PSF license, as follows:

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
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works,
distribute, and otherwise use Python alone or in any derivative 
version,
provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's notice of 
copyright,
i.e., "Copyright (c) 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 
2009, 2010,
2011, 2012, 2013, 2014 Python Software Foundation; All Rights 
Reserved" are
retained in Python alone or in any derivative version prepared by 
Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

-------------- PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE (PSF) 
----------------
A. HISTORY OF THE SOFTWARE
==========================

Python was created in the early 1990s by Guido van Rossum at Stichting
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Mathematisch Centrum (CWI, see http://www.cwi.nl) in the Netherlands
as a successor of a language called ABC.  Guido remains Python's
principal author, although it includes many contributions from others.

In 1995, Guido continued his work on Python at the Corporation for
National Research Initiatives (CNRI, see http://www.cnri.reston.va.us)
in Reston, Virginia where he released several versions of the
software.

In May 2000, Guido and the Python core development team moved to
BeOpen.com to form the BeOpen PythonLabs team.  In October of the same
year, the PythonLabs team moved to Digital Creations (now Zope
Corporation, see http://www.zope.com).  In 2001, the Python Software
Foundation (PSF, see http://www.python.org/psf/) was formed, a
non-profit organization created specifically to own Python-related
Intellectual Property.  Zope Corporation is a sponsoring member of
the PSF.

All Python releases are Open Source (see http://www.opensource.org for
the Open Source Definition).  Historically, most, but not all, Python
releases have also been GPL-compatible; the table below summarizes
the various releases.

    Release         Derived     Year        Owner       GPL-
                    from                                compatible? (1)

    0.9.0 thru 1.2              1991-1995   CWI         yes
    1.3 thru 1.5.2  1.2         1995-1999   CNRI        yes
    1.6             1.5.2       2000        CNRI        no
    2.0             1.6         2000        BeOpen.com  no
    1.6.1           1.6         2001        CNRI        yes (2)
    2.1             2.0+1.6.1   2001        PSF         no
    2.0.1           2.0+1.6.1   2001        PSF         yes
    2.1.1           2.1+2.0.1   2001        PSF         yes
    2.1.2           2.1.1       2002        PSF         yes
    2.1.3           2.1.2       2002        PSF         yes
    2.2 and above   2.1.1       2001-now    PSF         yes

Footnotes:

(1) GPL-compatible doesn't mean that we're distributing Python under
    the GPL.  All Python licenses, unlike the GPL, let you distribute
    a modified version without making your changes open source.  The
    GPL-compatible licenses make it possible to combine Python with
    other software that is released under the GPL; the others don't.

(2) According to Richard Stallman, 1.6.1 is not GPL-compatible,
    because its license has a choice of law clause.  According to
    CNRI, however, Stallman's lawyer has told CNRI's lawyer that 1.6.1
    is "not incompatible" with the GPL.

Thanks to the many outside volunteers who have worked under Guido's
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direction to make these releases possible.

B. TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR ACCESSING OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON
===============================================================

PYTHON SOFTWARE FOUNDATION LICENSE VERSION 2
--------------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation
("PSF"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and
otherwise using this software ("Python") in source or binary form and
its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, PSF 
hereby
grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license to 
reproduce,
analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare derivative 
works,
distribute, and otherwise use Python alone or in any derivative 
version,
provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and PSF's notice of 
copyright,
i.e., "Copyright (c) 2001, 2002, 2003, 2004, 2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 
2009, 2010,
2011, 2012, 2013, 2014 Python Software Foundation; All Rights 
Reserved" are
retained in Python alone or in any derivative version prepared by 
Licensee.

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python.

4. PSF is making Python available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.
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7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any
relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and
Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF
trademarks or trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote
products or services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

BEOPEN.COM LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 2.0
-------------------------------------------

BEOPEN PYTHON OPEN SOURCE LICENSE AGREEMENT VERSION 1

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between BeOpen.com ("BeOpen"), having an
office at 160 Saratoga Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95051, and the
Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using
this software in source or binary form and its associated
documentation ("the Software").

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this BeOpen Python License
Agreement, BeOpen hereby grants Licensee a non-exclusive,
royalty-free, world-wide license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform
and/or display publicly, prepare derivative works, distribute, and
otherwise use the Software alone or in any derivative version,
provided, however, that the BeOpen Python License is retained in the
Software, alone or in any derivative version prepared by Licensee.

3. BeOpen is making the Software available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  BEOPEN MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, BEOPEN MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

4. BEOPEN SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF THE
SOFTWARE FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS
AS A RESULT OF USING, MODIFYING OR DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE, OR ANY
DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

5. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

6. This License Agreement shall be governed by and interpreted in all
respects by the law of the State of California, excluding conflict of
law provisions.  Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to
create any relationship of agency, partnership, or joint venture
between BeOpen and Licensee.  This License Agreement does not grant
permission to use BeOpen trademarks or trade names in a trademark
sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or any
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third party.  As an exception, the "BeOpen Python" logos available at
http://www.pythonlabs.com/logos.html may be used according to the
permissions granted on that web page.

7. By copying, installing or otherwise using the software, Licensee
agrees to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License
Agreement.

CNRI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 1.6.1
---------------------------------------

1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Corporation for National
Research Initiatives, having an office at 1895 Preston White Drive,
Reston, VA 20191 ("CNRI"), and the Individual or Organization
("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using Python 1.6.1 software in
source or binary form and its associated documentation.

2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, CNRI
hereby grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide
license to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly,
prepare derivative works, distribute, and otherwise use Python 1.6.1
alone or in any derivative version, provided, however, that CNRI's
License Agreement and CNRI's notice of copyright, i.e., "Copyright (c)
1995-2001 Corporation for National Research Initiatives; All Rights
Reserved" are retained in Python 1.6.1 alone or in any derivative
version prepared by Licensee.  Alternately, in lieu of CNRI's License
Agreement, Licensee may substitute the following text (omitting the
quotes): "Python 1.6.1 is made available subject to the terms and
conditions in CNRI's License Agreement.  This Agreement together with
Python 1.6.1 may be located on the Internet using the following
unique, persistent identifier (known as a handle): 1895.22/1013.  This
Agreement may also be obtained from a proxy server on the Internet
using the following URL: http://hdl.handle.net/1895.22/1013".

3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based on
or incorporates Python 1.6.1 or any part thereof, and wants to make
the derivative work available to others as provided herein, then
Licensee hereby agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of
the changes made to Python 1.6.1.

4. CNRI is making Python 1.6.1 available to Licensee on an "AS IS"
basis.  CNRI MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, CNRI MAKES NO AND
DISCLAIMS ANY REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS
FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT THE USE OF PYTHON 1.6.1 WILL NOT
INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

5. CNRI SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON
1.6.1 FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS
A RESULT OF MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 1.6.1,
OR ANY DERIVATIVE THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.
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6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a material
breach of its terms and conditions.

7. This License Agreement shall be governed by the federal
intellectual property law of the United States, including without
limitation the federal copyright law, and, to the extent such
U.S. federal law does not apply, by the law of the Commonwealth of
Virginia, excluding Virginia's conflict of law provisions.
Notwithstanding the foregoing, with regard to derivative works based
on Python 1.6.1 that incorporate non-separable material that was
previously distributed under the GNU General Public License (GPL), the
law of the Commonwealth of Virginia shall govern this License
Agreement only as to issues arising under or with respect to
Paragraphs 4, 5, and 7 of this License Agreement.  Nothing in this
License Agreement shall be deemed to create any relationship of
agency, partnership, or joint venture between CNRI and Licensee.  This
License Agreement does not grant permission to use CNRI trademarks or
trade name in a trademark sense to endorse or promote products or
services of Licensee, or any third party.

8. By clicking on the "ACCEPT" button where indicated, or by copying,
installing or otherwise using Python 1.6.1, Licensee agrees to be
bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

        ACCEPT

CWI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 0.9.0 THROUGH 1.2
--------------------------------------------------

Copyright (c) 1991 - 1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Amsterdam,
The Netherlands.  All rights reserved.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that
both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
supporting documentation, and that the name of Stichting Mathematisch
Centrum or CWI not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
distribution of the software without specific, written prior
permission.

STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND
FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM BE LIABLE
FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

gobreaker 0.5.0

The MIT License (MIT)

Copyright 2015 Sony Corporation

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

Go Time 0.3.0

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
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copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

OCI SDK for Go 65.33.0

"Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All 
rights reserved.
This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 as shown at https://oss.oracle.com/licenses/upl
or Apache License 2.0 as shown at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
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LICENSE-2.0. You may choose either license.
 ____________________________
The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the ""Software""), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a ""Larger Work"" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ""AS IS"", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the ""License""); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an ""AS IS"" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 

2552



permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
""License"" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
""Licensor"" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by 
the copyright owner that is granting the License.
""Legal Entity"" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all 
other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common 
control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, 
""control"" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the 
direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or 
otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the 
outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
""You"" (or ""Your"") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity 
exercising permissions granted by this License.
""Source"" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications, including but not limited to software source code, 
documentation source, and configuration files.
""Object"" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
""Work"" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or 
Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a 
copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work (an 
example is provided in the Appendix below).
""Derivative Works"" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
""Contribution"" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, ""submitted"" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
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designated in writing by the copyright owner as ""Not a Contribution.""
""Contributor"" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a ""NOTICE"" text file as part of its 
distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must 
include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained within 
such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not pertain to any 
part of the Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: 
within a NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; 
within the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.
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You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an ""AS IS"" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES 
OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, 
without limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-
INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
You are solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using or redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with 
Your exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.
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      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets ""[]""
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same ""printed page"" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the ""License"");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an ""AS IS"" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License."

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- MIT License
- BSD-3-Clause
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------

======================== Third Party Components 
========================

testify
* Copyright © 2012-2020 Mat Ryer, Tyler Bunnell and contributors.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/stretchr/testify
* Project home: https://github.com/stretchr/testify

flock
* Copyright (c) 2015-2020, Tim Heckman
* License: BSD-3-Clause
* Source code: https://github.com/gofrs/flock
* Project home: https://github.com/gofrs/flock

gobreaker
* Copyright 2015 Sony Corporation
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/sony/gobreaker
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* Project home: https://github.com/sony/gobreaker

sys
* Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
* License: BSD-3-Clause
* Source code: https://cs.opensource.google/go/x/sys
* Project home: https://pkg.go.dev/golang.org/x/sys

=============================== Licenses 
===============================

testify

MIT License

Copyright (c) 2012-2020 Mat Ryer, Tyler Bunnell and contributors.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------------------------------------

gobreaker

The MIT License (MIT)
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Copyright 2015 Sony Corporation

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

------------------------------------------------------------------

flock

Copyright (c) 2015-2020, Tim Heckman
All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this
  list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice,
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
  and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
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* Neither the name of gofrs nor the names of its contributors may be 
used
  to endorse or promote products derived from this software without
  specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR
SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) 
HOWEVER
CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT 
LIABILITY,
OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

------------------------------------------------------------------

/x/sys

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
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OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

GoMock 1.6.0

github.com/golang/mock
-------- Copyrights
Copyright 2010 Google Inc.
Copyright 2020 Google Inc.
Copyright 2011 Google Inc.
Copyright 2020 Google LLC
Copyright 2012 Google Inc.
Copyright 2019 Google LLC

-------- License
SPDX:Apache-2.0
                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.
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      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."
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      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
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          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
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      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

----------------------- Dependencies Grouped by License ------------
-------- Dependency
golang.org/x/mod
-------- Copyrights
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
-------- Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.
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Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

-------- Dependency
golang.org/x/sys
-------- Copyrights
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All right reserved.
-------- Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
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implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

-------- Dependency
golang.org/x/tools
-------- Copyrights
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Portions Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Portions Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Portions Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited 
(www.vitanuova.com)
Portions Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Portions Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Revisions Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Portions Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
const license = `// Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
const src = `// Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
var tmpl = `// Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
-------- Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
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transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

-------- Dependency
golang.org/x/xerrors
-------- Copyrights
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
-------- Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

-------- Dependencies Summary
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golang.org/x/mod
golang.org/x/sys
golang.org/x/tools
golang.org/x/xerrors

-------- License used by Dependencies
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with 
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
are met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

----------------------- Dependencies Grouped by License ------------
-------- Dependency
github.com/yuin/goldmark
-------- Copyrights
Copyright (c) 2019 Yusuke Inuzuka

-------- Dependencies Summary
github.com/yuin/goldmark

-------- License used by Dependencies
SPDX:MIT
Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person
obtaining a copy of this software and associated documentation files
(the "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, 
including without
limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute,
sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons 
to whom

2568



the Software is furnished to do so, subject to the following 
conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS
FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE 
AUTHORS OR
COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, 
WHETHER
IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN
CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE 
SOFTWARE.

ATTRIBUTION-HELPER-GENERATED:
License file based on go.mod with md5 sum: 
360c5a174fcf728c88cb7a62446f8322

log4j-api 2.17.1

org.apache.logging.log4j log4j-api

COPYRIGHT:
Apache Log4j
Copyright 1999-2021 Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

ResolverUtil.java
Copyright 2005-2006 Tim Fennell

Dumbster SMTP test server
Copyright 2004 Jason Paul Kitchen

TypeUtil.java
Copyright 2002-2012 Ramnivas Laddad, Juergen Hoeller, Chris Beams

picocli (http://picocli.info)
Copyright 2017 Remko Popma

LICENSE: Apache 2.0

                          Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
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                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
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      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
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      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
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      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
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   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright 1999-2005 The Apache Software Foundation

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

OCI SDK for Java 2.66.0

Copyright (c) 2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.Copyright (c) 
2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights reserved.

This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 as shown at https://oss.oracle.com/licenses/upl
or Apache License 2.0 as shown at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0. You may choose either license.
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____________________________

The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
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implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
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but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
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License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.
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      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------ Fourth Party Components 
-----------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- Apache License 2.0
- BSD 3-Clause
- Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL)
- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0
- Eclipse Public License 2.0
- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0
- MIT License
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
------------------------- Fourth Party Notices 
-------------------------

======================== Third Party Components 
========================

bouncycastle
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc.
* License: MIT License
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* Source code: https://github.com/bcgit/bc-java
* Project home: https://bouncycastle.org

commons-codec
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-codec
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-codec

commons-io
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-io
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-io

commons-lang3
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-lang
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-lang

guava
* Copyright © 2021 Guava
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/guava
* Project home: https://guava.dev

jackson-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-annotations
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-core
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-core
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-databind
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-databind
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jdk8
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jsr310
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* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-jaxrs-base
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jakarta.ws.rs-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jaxrs-api
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jaxrs

jersey-client
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-hk2
* Copyright © 2017-2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-media-json-jackson
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0; Apache License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://eclipse-ee4j.github.io/jersey.github.io/

JSR305
* Copyright © 2007-2009 JSR305 expert group
* License: BSD 3-Clause
* Source code: https://github.com/findbugsproject/findbugs
* Project home: http://findbugs.sourceforge.net/

resilience4j-circuitbreaker
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

resilience4j-core
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
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* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

slf4j
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/qos-ch/slf4j
* Project home: http://www.slf4j.org/

vavr
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/vavr-io/vavr
* Project home: https://www.vavr.io

======================= Fourth Party Components 
========================

com.fasterxml.jackson.jaxrs:jackson-jaxrs-json-provider
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.fasterxml.jackson.module:jackson-module-jaxb-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.errorprone:error_prone_annotations
* Copyright © 2015 The Error Prone Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.guava:failureaccess
* Copyright © 2013 The Guava Authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/guava/

com.google.guava:listenablefuture
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.google.j2objc:j2objc-annotations
* Copyright © 2012 Google Inc
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/google/j2objc/

com.nimbusds:nimbus-jose-jwt
* Copyright © 2012 - 2020, Connect2id Ltd
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.sun.activation:jakarta.activation
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

commons-logging:commons-logging
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* Copyright © 2001-2014 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

io.vavr:vavr-match
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.activation:jakarta.activation-api
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

jakarta.annotation:jakarta.annotation-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2020 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

jakarta.validation:jakarta.validation-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.xml.bind:jakarta.xml.bind-api
* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

net.jodah:failsafe
* Copyright © 2016 Jonathan Halterman and friends
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jhalterman/failsafe/

net.minidev:accessors-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2/tree/master/
accessors-smart

net.minidev:json-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2

org.apache.httpcomponents:httpclient
* Copyright © 2005–2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.bouncycastle:bcpkix-jdk15on
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License
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org.bouncycastle:bcprov-jdk15on
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.checkerframework:checker-qual
* Copyright © 2004-present by the Checker Framework developers
* License: MIT License

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-locator
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-utils
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:osgi-resource-locator
* Copyright © 2010-2017 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:aopalliance-repackaged
* Copyright © "2013, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
2019 Payara Services Ltd
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:jakarta.inject
* Copyright © 2010, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.jersey.connectors:jersey-apache-connector
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0

2584



            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.core:jersey-common
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.ext:jersey-entity-filtering
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.inject:jersey-hk2
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.javassist:javassist
* Copyright © 1999-2021 by Shigeru Chiba
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
            GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-javassist/javassist

org.jboss.logging:jboss-logging
* Copyright © 2010 Red Hat, Inc., and individual contributors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-logging/jboss-logging

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-client
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-jaxrs
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.spec.javax.annotation:jboss-annotations-api_1.3_spec
* Copyright © 2012, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss/jboss-jakarta-annotations-
api_spec

org.jboss.spec.javax.ws.rs:jboss-jaxrs-api_2.1_spec
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* Copyright © 2011, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL)
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss/jboss-jaxrs-api_spec

org.jboss.spec.javax.xml.bind:jboss-jaxb-api_2.3_spec
* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

org.ow2.asm:asm
* Copyright © 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
* License: BSD 3-Clause

org.reactivestreams:reactive-streams
Copyright ©
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/reactive-streams/reactive-streams-jvm

org.slf4j:slf4j-api
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License

org.slf4j:slf4j-simple
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License

=============================== Licenses 
===============================

-------------------------- Apache License 2.0 
--------------------------

                              Apache License
                        Version 2.0, January 2004
                     http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

   "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,
   and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

   "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
   the copyright owner that is granting the License.

   "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
   other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common
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   control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
   "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
   direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
   otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the
   outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

   "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
   exercising permissions granted by this License.

   "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
   including but not limited to software source code, documentation
   source, and configuration files.

   "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
   transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
   not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
   and conversions to other media types.

   "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
   Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
   copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
   (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

   "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object
   form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the
   editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
   represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
   of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
   separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces 
of,
   the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

   "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
   the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions
   to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
   submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
   or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf 
of
   the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
   means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent
   to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to
   communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
   and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the
   Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but
   excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
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   designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

   "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity
   on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and
   subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
   publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the
   Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
   use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work,
   where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
   by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
   Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
   with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
   institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
   cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
   or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
   or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
   granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
   as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
   Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
   modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
   meet the following conditions:

   (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
       Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

   (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
       stating that You changed the files; and

   (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
       that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
       attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
       excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
       the Derivative Works; and

   (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
       distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must
       include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
       within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
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       pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
       of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed
       as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
       documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or,
       within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
       wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents
       of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
       do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
       notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside
       or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
       that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
       as modifying the License.

   You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and
   may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
   for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
   for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
   reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with
   the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise,
   any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work
   by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
   this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
   Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify
   the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
   with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade
   names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor,
   except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing 
the
   origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
   agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
   Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
   implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions
   of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
   PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the
   appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any
   risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
   whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
   unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
   negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
   liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special,
   incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a
   result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
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   Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
   work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
   other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
   has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
   the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
   and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
   or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
   License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
   on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
   of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
   defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
   incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason
   of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

   To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
   boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
   replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
   the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
   comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
   file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
   same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
   identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------------- BSD 3-Clause 
-----------------------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification,are permitted provided that the following conditions are
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met:

  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

  3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its
     contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
     this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------- Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL) 
----------

COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL)
Version 1.0

1. Definitions.

    1.1. "Contributor" means each individual or entity that creates or
    contributes to the creation of Modifications.

    1.2. "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Original
    Software, prior Modifications used by a Contributor (if any), and
    the Modifications made by that particular Contributor.

    1.3. "Covered Software" means (a) the Original Software, or (b)
    Modifications, or (c) the combination of files containing Original
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    Software with files containing Modifications, in each case
    including portions thereof.

    1.4. "Executable" means the Covered Software in any form other
    than Source Code.

    1.5. "Initial Developer" means the individual or entity that first
    makes Original Software available under this License.

    1.6. "Larger Work" means a work which combines Covered Software or
    portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this
    License.

    1.7. "License" means this document.

    1.8. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the maximum
    extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or
    subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.

    1.9. "Modifications" means the Source Code and Executable form of
    any of the following:

        A. Any file that results from an addition to, deletion from or
        modification of the contents of a file containing Original
        Software or previous Modifications;
        B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original
        Software or previous Modification; or
        C. Any new file that is contributed or otherwise made
        available under the terms of this License.

    1.10. "Original Software" means the Source Code and Executable
    form of computer software code that is originally released under
    this License.

    1.11. "Patent Claims" means any patent claim(s), now owned or
    hereafter acquired, including without limitation, method, process,
    and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.

    1.12. "Source Code" means (a) the common form of computer software
    code in which modifications are made and (b) associated
    documentation included in or with such code.

    1.13. "You" (or "Your") means an individual or a legal entity
    exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of,
    this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity which
    controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with
    You. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the
    power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of
    such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of
    more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or
    beneficial ownership of such entity.
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2. License Grants.

    2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.  Conditioned upon Your
    compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party
    intellectual property claims, the Initial Developer hereby grants
    You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

        (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
        trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer, to use, reproduce,
        modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the
        Original Software (or portions thereof), with or without
        Modifications, and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

        (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using or
        selling of Original Software, to make, have made, use,
        practice, sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose
        of the Original Software (or portions thereof).

        (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.1(a) and (b) are
        effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes or
        otherwise makes the Original Software available to a third
        party under the terms of this License.

        (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is
        granted: (1) for code that You delete from the Original
        Software, or (2) for infringements caused by: (i) the
        modification of the Original Software, or (ii) the combination
        of the Original Software with other software or devices.

    2.2. Contributor Grant.  Conditioned upon Your compliance with
    Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property
    claims, each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide,
    royalty-free, non-exclusive license:

        (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
        trademark) Licensable by Contributor to use, reproduce,
        modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the
        Modifications created by such Contributor (or portions
        thereof), either on an unmodified basis, with other
        Modifications, as Covered Software and/or as part of a Larger
        Work; and

        (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or
        selling of Modifications made by that Contributor either alone
        and/or in combination with its Contributor Version (or
        portions of such combination), to make, use, sell, offer for
        sale, have made, and/or otherwise dispose of: (1)
        Modifications made by that Contributor (or portions thereof);
        and (2) the combination of Modifications made by that
        Contributor with its Contributor Version (or portions of such
        combination).

2593



        (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are
        effective on the date Contributor first distributes or
        otherwise makes the Modifications available to a third party.

        (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent license is
        granted: (1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from
        the Contributor Version; (2) for infringements caused by: (i)
        third party modifications of Contributor Version, or (ii) the
        combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with
        other software (except as part of the Contributor Version) or
        other devices; or (3) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered
        Software in the absence of Modifications made by that
        Contributor.

3. Distribution Obligations.

    3.1. Availability of Source Code.  Any Covered Software that You
    distribute or otherwise make available in Executable form must
    also be made available in Source Code form and that Source Code
    form must be distributed only under the terms of this License. You
    must include a copy of this License with every copy of the Source
    Code form of the Covered Software You distribute or otherwise make
    available. You must inform recipients of any such Covered Software
    in Executable form as to how they can obtain such Covered Software
    in Source Code form in a reasonable manner on or through a medium
    customarily used for software exchange.

    3.2. Modifications.  The Modifications that You create or to which
    You contribute are governed by the terms of this License. You
    represent that You believe Your Modifications are Your original
    creation(s) and/or You have sufficient rights to grant the rights
    conveyed by this License.

    3.3. Required Notices.  You must include a notice in each of Your
    Modifications that identifies You as the Contributor of the
    Modification.  You may not remove or alter any copyright, patent
    or trademark notices contained within the Covered Software, or any
    notices of licensing or any descriptive text giving attribution to
    any Contributor or the Initial Developer.

    3.4. Application of Additional Terms.  You may not offer or impose
    any terms on any Covered Software in Source Code form that alters
    or restricts the applicable version of this License or the
    recipients' rights hereunder. You may choose to offer, and to
    charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability
    obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software.
    However, you may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf
    of the Initial Developer or any Contributor.  You must make it
    absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity or
    liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree
    to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any
    liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as
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    a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You
    offer.

    3.5. Distribution of Executable Versions.  You may distribute the
    Executable form of the Covered Software under the terms of this
    License or under the terms of a license of Your choice, which may
    contain terms different from this License, provided that You are
    in compliance with the terms of this License and that the license
    for the Executable form does not attempt to limit or alter the
    recipient's rights in the Source Code form from the rights set
    forth in this License. If You distribute the Covered Software in
    Executable form under a different license, You must make it
    absolutely clear that any terms which differ from this License are
    offered by You alone, not by the Initial Developer or
    Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer
    and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial
    Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such terms You
    offer.

    3.6. Larger Works.  You may create a Larger Work by combining
    Covered Software with other code not governed by the terms of this
    License and distribute the Larger Work as a single product. In
    such a case, You must make sure the requirements of this License
    are fulfilled for the Covered Software.

4. Versions of the License.

    4.1. New Versions.  Sun Microsystems, Inc. is the initial license
    steward and may publish revised and/or new versions of this
    License from time to time. Each version will be given a
    distinguishing version number. Except as provided in Section 4.3,
    no one other than the license steward has the right to modify this
    License.

    4.2. Effect of New Versions.  You may always continue to use,
    distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under
    the terms of the version of the License under which You originally
    received the Covered Software. If the Initial Developer includes a
    notice in the Original Software prohibiting it from being
    distributed or otherwise made available under any subsequent
    version of the License, You must distribute and make the Covered
    Software available under the terms of the version of the License
    under which You originally received the Covered
    Software. Otherwise, You may also choose to use, distribute or
    otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of
    any subsequent version of the License published by the license
    steward.

    4.3. Modified Versions.  When You are an Initial Developer and You
    want to create a new license for Your Original Software, You may
    create and use a modified version of this License if You: (a)
    rename the license and remove any references to the name of the
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    license steward (except to note that the license differs from this
    License); and (b) otherwise make it clear that the license
    contains terms which differ from this License.

5. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY.

COVERED SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING,
WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS FREE OF
DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR
NON-INFRINGING. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF
THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD ANY COVERED SOFTWARE PROVE
DEFECTIVE IN ANY RESPECT, YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY OTHER
CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME THE COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR
CORRECTION. THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART
OF THIS LICENSE.  NO USE OF ANY COVERED SOFTWARE IS AUTHORIZED
HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER.

6. TERMINATION.

    6.1. This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate
    automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to
    cure such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the
    breach. Provisions which, by their nature, must remain in effect
    beyond the termination of this License shall survive.

    6.2. If You assert a patent infringement claim (excluding
    declaratory judgment actions) against Initial Developer or a
    Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against whom You
    assert such claim is referred to as "Participant") alleging that
    the Participant Software (meaning the Contributor Version where
    the Participant is a Contributor or the Original Software where
    the Participant is the Initial Developer) directly or indirectly
    infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted directly or
    indirectly to You by such Participant, the Initial Developer (if
    the Initial Developer is not the Participant) and all Contributors
    under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License shall, upon 60 days
    notice from Participant terminate prospectively and automatically
    at the expiration of such 60 day notice period, unless if within
    such 60 day period You withdraw Your claim with respect to the
    Participant Software against such Participant either unilaterally
    or pursuant to a written agreement with Participant.

    6.3. If You assert a patent infringement claim against Participant
    alleging that the Participant Software directly or indirectly
    infringes any patent where such claim is resolved (such as by
    license or settlement) prior to the initiation of patent
    infringement litigation, then the reasonable value of the licenses
    granted by such Participant under Sections 2.1 or 2.2 shall be
    taken into account in determining the amount or value of any
    payment or license.
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    6.4. In the event of termination under Sections 6.1 or 6.2 above,
    all end user licenses that have been validly granted by You or any
    distributor hereunder prior to termination (excluding licenses
    granted to You by any distributor) shall survive termination.

7. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE INITIAL
DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF COVERED
SOFTWARE, OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY
PERSON FOR ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
OF ANY CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF
GOODWILL, WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND
ALL OTHER COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE
BEEN INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF
LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL INJURY
RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTY'S NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE LAW
PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE
EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO
THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

8. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS.

The Covered Software is a "commercial item," as that term is defined
in 48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of "commercial computer
software" (as that term is defined at 48 C.F.R. § 252.227-7014(a)(1))
and "commercial computer software documentation" as such terms are
used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 Sept. 1995). Consistent with 48 C.F.R. 12.212
and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 1995), all
U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Software with only those
rights set forth herein. This U.S. Government Rights clause is in lieu
of, and supersedes, any other FAR, DFAR, or other clause or provision
that addresses Government rights in computer software under this
License.

9. MISCELLANEOUS.

This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by
the law of the jurisdiction specified in a notice contained within the
Original Software (except to the extent applicable law, if any,
provides otherwise), excluding such jurisdiction's conflict-of-law
provisions. Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject
to the jurisdiction of the courts located in the jurisdiction and
venue specified in a notice contained within the Original Software,
with the losing party responsible for costs, including, without
limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys' fees and
expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on
Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly
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excluded. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a
contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to
this License. You agree that You alone are responsible for compliance
with the United States export administration regulations (and the
export control laws and regulation of any other countries) when You
use, distribute or otherwise make available any Covered Software.

10. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.

As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is
responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or indirectly,
out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree to
work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such
responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended or
shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

--------

NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 9 OF THE COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION
LICENSE (CDDL)

The code released under the CDDL shall be governed by the laws of the
State of California (excluding conflict-of-law provisions). Any
litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the
jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern District of
California and the state courts of the State of California, with venue
lying in Santa Clara County, California.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0 
-------------------

Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice,
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
  Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
  Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of
  its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived
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  from this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS;
OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE
OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE,
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------------- Eclipse Public License 2.0 
----------------------

Eclipse Public License - v 2.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE
PUBLIC LICENSE (“AGREEMENT”). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION
OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.
1. DEFINITIONS

“Contribution” means:

    a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
    Distributed under this Agreement, and b) in the case of each
    subsequent Contributor: i) changes to the Program, and ii)
    additions to the Program; where such changes and/or additions to
    the Program originate from and are Distributed by that particular
    Contributor. A Contribution “originates” from a Contributor if it
    was added to the Program by such Contributor itself or anyone
    acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include
    changes or additions to the Program that are not Modified Works.

“Contributor” means any person or entity that Distributes the
 Program.

“Licensed Patents” mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor
 which are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its
 Contribution alone or when combined with the Program.

“Program” means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with this
 Agreement.
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“Recipient” means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement
 or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

“Derivative Works” shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or
 other form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for
 which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other
 modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of
 authorship.

“Modified Works” shall mean any work in Source Code or other form that
 results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
 contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any new
 file in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program.
 Modified Works shall not include works that contain only
 declarations, interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of
 the Program solely in each case in order to link to, bind by name,
 or subclass the Program or Modified Works thereof.

“Distribute” means the acts of a) distributing or b) making available
 in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

“Source Code” means the form of a Program preferred for making
 modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
 documentation source, and configuration files.

“Secondary License” means either the GNU General Public License,
 Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
 exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
 Contributor. 2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

    a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
    grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free
    copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
    publicly display, publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the
    Contribution of such Contributor, if any, and such Derivative
    Works. b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each
    Contributor hereby grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide,
    royalty-free patent license under Licensed Patents to make, use,
    sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise transfer the
    Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in Source Code or other
    form. This patent license shall apply to the combination of the
    Contribution and the Program if, at the time the Contribution is
    added by the Contributor, such addition of the Contribution
    causes such combination to be covered by the Licensed Patents.
    The patent license shall not apply to any other combinations
    which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed
    hereunder. c) Recipient understands that although each
    Contributor grants the licenses to its Contributions set forth
    herein, no assurances are provided by any Contributor that the
    Program does not infringe the patent or other intellectual
    property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims
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    any liability to Recipient for claims brought by any other entity
    based on infringement of intellectual property rights or
    otherwise. As a condition to exercising the rights and licenses
    granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes sole
    responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights
    needed, if any. For example, if a third party patent license is
    required to allow Recipient to Distribute the Program, it is
    Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license before
    distributing the Program. d) Each Contributor represents that to
    its knowledge it has sufficient copyright rights in its
    Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright license set forth in
    this Agreement. e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary
    License, no Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient
    (other than those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of
    such Recipient's receipt of the Program under the terms of a
    Secondary License (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

3. REQUIREMENTS

3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

    a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
    accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
    the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
    is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
    obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium
    customarily used for software exchange; and b) the Contributor
    may Distribute the Program under a license different than this
    Agreement, provided that such license: i) effectively disclaims
    on behalf of all other Contributors all warranties and
    conditions, express and implied, including warranties or
    conditions of title and non-infringement, and implied warranties
    or conditions of merchantability and fitness for a particular
    purpose; ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other
    Contributors all liability for damages, including direct,
    indirect, special, incidental and consequential damages, such as
    lost profits; iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the
    recipients' rights in the Source Code under section 3.2; and iv)
    requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any party
    to be under a license that satisfies the requirements of this
    section 3.

3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

    a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
    Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
    files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the
    initial Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice
    described in Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be
    made available under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and b)
    a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the
    Program.
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3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or
limitations of liability (‘notices’) contained within the Program
from any copy of the Program which they Distribute, provided that
Contributors may add their own appropriate notices. 4. COMMERCIAL
DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain
responsibilities with respect to end users, business partners and the
like. While this license is intended to facilitate the commercial use
of the Program, the Contributor who includes the Program in a
commercial product offering should do so in a manner which does not
create potential liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a
Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering,
such Contributor (“Commercial Contributor”) hereby agrees to defend
and indemnify every other Contributor (“Indemnified Contributor”)
against any losses, damages and costs (collectively “Losses”) arising
from claims, lawsuits and other legal actions brought by a third
party against the Indemnified Contributor to the extent caused by the
acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor in connection with
its distribution of the Program in a commercial product offering. The
obligations in this section do not apply to any claims or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement.
In order to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly
notify the Commercial Contributor in writing of such claim, and b)
allow the Commercial Contributor to control, and cooperate with the
Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any related settlement
negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may participate in any such
claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's
responsibility alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor
would have to defend claims against the other Contributors related to
those performance claims and warranties, and if a court requires any
other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages. 5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN “AS IS”
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS
OR IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR
CONDITIONS OF TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for
determining the appropriateness of using and distributing the Program
and assumes all risks associated with its exercise of rights under
this Agreement, including but not limited to the risks and costs of
program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of
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data, programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of
operations. 6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT
LIMITATION LOST PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED
HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. 7.
GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of
the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and
enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that
the Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other
software or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such
Recipient's rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of
the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any
licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue
and survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement,
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse
Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation
may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a
suitable separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be
given a distinguishing version number. The Program
(including Contributions) may always be Distributed subject to the
version of the Agreement under which it was received. In addition,
after a new version of the Agreement is published, Contributor may
elect to Distribute the Program (including its Contributions) under
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the new version.

Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient
receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly
granted under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement
is intended to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor
or Recipient. No third-party beneficiary rights are created under
this Agreement. Exhibit A – Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

“This Source Code may also be made available under the following
 Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set
 forth in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied:
 {name license(s), version(s), and exceptions or additional
 permissions here}.”

    Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this Exhibit
    A is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary
    Licenses.

    If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a
    particular file, then You may include the notice in a location
    (such as a LICENSE file in a relevant directory) where a
    recipient would be likely to look for such a notice.

    You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception 
--------

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
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the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
(at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
GNU General Public License for more details.
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You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along
with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1 
-----------------

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                     Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

          Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
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freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
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ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
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  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.
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    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
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that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
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work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
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the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
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otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.
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  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

          NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0 
----------------

                   GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <https://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

  This version of the GNU Lesser General Public License incorporates
the terms and conditions of version 3 of the GNU General Public
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License, supplemented by the additional permissions listed below.

  0. Additional Definitions.

  As used herein, "this License" refers to version 3 of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, and the "GNU GPL" refers to version 3 of the 
GNU
General Public License.

  "The Library" refers to a covered work governed by this License,
other than an Application or a Combined Work as defined below.

  An "Application" is any work that makes use of an interface provided
by the Library, but which is not otherwise based on the Library.
Defining a subclass of a class defined by the Library is deemed a mode
of using an interface provided by the Library.

  A "Combined Work" is a work produced by combining or linking an
Application with the Library.  The particular version of the Library
with which the Combined Work was made is also called the "Linked
Version".

  The "Minimal Corresponding Source" for a Combined Work means the
Corresponding Source for the Combined Work, excluding any source code
for portions of the Combined Work that, considered in isolation, are
based on the Application, and not on the Linked Version.

  The "Corresponding Application Code" for a Combined Work means the
object code and/or source code for the Application, including any data
and utility programs needed for reproducing the Combined Work from the
Application, but excluding the System Libraries of the Combined Work.

  1. Exception to Section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  You may convey a covered work under sections 3 and 4 of this License
without being bound by section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  2. Conveying Modified Versions.

  If you modify a copy of the Library, and, in your modifications, a
facility refers to a function or data to be supplied by an Application
that uses the facility (other than as an argument passed when the
facility is invoked), then you may convey a copy of the modified
version:

   a) under this License, provided that you make a good faith effort to
   ensure that, in the event an Application does not supply the
   function or data, the facility still operates, and performs
   whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful, or

   b) under the GNU GPL, with none of the additional permissions of
   this License applicable to that copy.
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  3. Object Code Incorporating Material from Library Header Files.

  The object code form of an Application may incorporate material from
a header file that is part of the Library.  You may convey such object
code under terms of your choice, provided that, if the incorporated
material is not limited to numerical parameters, data structure
layouts and accessors, or small macros, inline functions and templates
(ten or fewer lines in length), you do both of the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the object code that the
   Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the object code with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

  4. Combined Works.

  You may convey a Combined Work under terms of your choice that,
taken together, effectively do not restrict modification of the
portions of the Library contained in the Combined Work and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications, if you also do each of
the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the Combined Work that
   the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the Combined Work with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

   c) For a Combined Work that displays copyright notices during
   execution, include the copyright notice for the Library among
   these notices, as well as a reference directing the user to the
   copies of the GNU GPL and this license document.

   d) Do one of the following:

       0) Convey the Minimal Corresponding Source under the terms of 
this
       License, and the Corresponding Application Code in a form
       suitable for, and under terms that permit, the user to
       recombine or relink the Application with a modified version of
       the Linked Version to produce a modified Combined Work, in the
       manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL for conveying
       Corresponding Source.

       1) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
       Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (a) uses at run time
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       a copy of the Library already present on the user's computer
       system, and (b) will operate properly with a modified version
       of the Library that is interface-compatible with the Linked
       Version.

   e) Provide Installation Information, but only if you would otherwise
   be required to provide such information under section 6 of the
   GNU GPL, and only to the extent that such information is
   necessary to install and execute a modified version of the
   Combined Work produced by recombining or relinking the
   Application with a modified version of the Linked Version. (If
   you use option 4d0, the Installation Information must accompany
   the Minimal Corresponding Source and Corresponding Application
   Code. If you use option 4d1, you must provide the Installation
   Information in the manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL
   for conveying Corresponding Source.)

  5. Combined Libraries.

  You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side by side in a single library together with other library
facilities that are not Applications and are not covered by this
License, and convey such a combined library under terms of your
choice, if you do both of the following:

   a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based
   on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities,
   conveyed under the terms of this License.

   b) Give prominent notice with the combined library that part of it
   is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the
   accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  6. Revised Versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions
of the GNU Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the
Library as you received it specifies that a certain numbered version
of the GNU Lesser General Public License "or any later version"
applies to it, you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that published version or of any later version
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library as you
received it does not specify a version number of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, you may choose any version of the GNU Lesser
General Public License ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Library as you received it specifies that a proxy can decide
whether future versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License shall
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apply, that proxy's public statement of acceptance of any version is
permanent authorization for you to choose that version for the
Library.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

================================ Notices 
===============================

commons-codec

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).
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src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-io

Apache Commons IO
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-lang3

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2018 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jackson-annotations
jackson-core
jackson-databind
jackson-jaxrs-base
jackson-datatype-jsr310
jackson-datatype-jdk8
jackson-module-jaxb-annotations

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
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and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

Jackson can be used for any purpose, but to (re)distribute it,  
distributors
(such as libraries and frameworks that use Jackson) will need to
choose which License they want to apply to distribution, and to use 
appropriate
jars that enclose license documentation.
No work needed beyond choosing the appropriate jar(s).

Currently two Open Source licenses are available for use:

* Apache License 2.0 (AL 2.0)
* Lesser/Library General Public License (LGPL 2.1)

These licenses have proven adequate to cover all current use cases.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jakarta.ws.rs-api

# Notices for Jakarta RESTful Web Services

This content is produced and maintained by the **Jakarta RESTful Web 
Services**
project.

* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jaxrs

## Trademarks
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**Jakarta RESTful Web Services** is a trademark of the Eclipse 
Foundation.

## Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For
more information regarding authorship of content, please consult the 
listed
source code repository logs.

## Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms
of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be made
available under the following Secondary Licenses when the conditions 
for such
availability set forth in the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 are 
satisfied: GNU
General Public License, version 2 with the GNU Classpath Exception 
which is
available at https://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
exception-2.0

## Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jaxrs-api

## Third-party Content

This project leverages the following third party content.

javaee-api (7.0)

* License: Apache-2.0 AND W3C

JUnit (4.11)

* License: Common Public License 1.0

Mockito (2.16.0)

* Project: http://site.mockito.org
* Source: https://github.com/mockito/mockito/releases/tag/v2.16.0

## Cryptography
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Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
currently
may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, and/or re-
export to
another country, of encryption software. BEFORE using any encryption 
software,
please check the country's laws, regulations and policies concerning 
the import,
possession, or use, and re-export of encryption software, to see if 
this is
permitted.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jersey-client
jersey-hk2
jersey-media-json-jackson

# Notice for Jersey
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jersey project.

*  Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

## Trademarks
Eclipse Jersey is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

## Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For
more information regarding authorship of content, please consult the 
listed
source code repository logs.

## Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms
of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be made
available under the following Secondary Licenses when the conditions 
for such
availability set forth in the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 are 
satisfied: GNU
General Public License, version 2 with the GNU Classpath Exception 
which is
available at https://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
exception-2.0
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## Source Code
The project maintains the following source code repositories:

* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

## Third-party Content

Angular JS, v1.6.6
* License MIT (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-license.php)
* Project: http://angularjs.org
* Coyright: (c) 2010-2017 Google, Inc.

aopalliance Version 1
* License: all the source code provided by AOP Alliance is Public 
Domain.
* Project: http://aopalliance.sourceforge.net
* Copyright: Material in the public domain is not protected by 
copyright

Bean Validation API 2.0.2
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://beanvalidation.org/1.1/
* Copyright: 2009, Red Hat, Inc. and/or its affiliates, and individual 
contributors
* by the @authors tag.

Hibernate Validator CDI, 6.1.2.Final
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: https://beanvalidation.org/
* Repackaged in 
org.glassfish.jersey.server.validation.internal.hibernate

Bootstrap v3.3.7
* License: MIT license (https://github.com/twbs/bootstrap/blob/master/
LICENSE)
* Project: http://getbootstrap.com
* Copyright: 2011-2016 Twitter, Inc

Google Guava Version 18.0
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (C) 2009 The Guava Authors

javax.inject Version: 1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (C) 2009 The JSR-330 Expert Group

Javassist Version 3.25.0-GA
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://www.javassist.org/
* Copyright (C) 1999- Shigeru Chiba. All Rights Reserved.
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Jackson JAX-RS Providers Version 2.10.1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Copyright: (c) 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC. All rights reserved unless 
otherwise indicated.

jQuery v1.12.4
* License: jquery.org/license
* Project: jquery.org
* Copyright: (c) jQuery Foundation

jQuery Barcode plugin 0.3
* License: MIT & GPL (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php &
http://www.gnu.org/licenses/gpl.html)
* Project:  http://www.pasella.it/projects/jQuery/barcode
* Copyright: (c) 2009 Antonello Pasella antonello.pasella@gmail.com

JSR-166 Extension - JEP 266
* License: CC0
* No copyright
* Written by Doug Lea with assistance from members of JCP JSR-166 
Expert Group and
released to the public domain, as explained at http://
creativecommons.org/publicdomain/zero/1.0/

KineticJS, v4.7.1
* License: MIT license (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php)
* Project: http://www.kineticjs.com, https://github.com/ericdrowell/
KineticJS
* Copyright: Eric Rowell

org.objectweb.asm Version 8.0
* License: Modified BSD (https://asm.ow2.io/license.html)
* Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom. All rights reserved.

org.osgi.core version 6.0.0
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) OSGi Alliance (2005, 2008). All Rights Reserved.

org.glassfish.jersey.server.internal.monitoring.core
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) 2015-2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Copyright 2010-2013 Coda Hale and Yammer, Inc.

W3.org documents
* License: W3C License
* Copyright: Copyright (c) 1994-2001 World Wide Web Consortium, 
(Massachusetts
Institute of Technology, Institut National de Recherche en 
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Informatique et en
Automatique, Keio University). All Rights Reserved.
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

========================= Fourth Party Notices 
=========================

com.nimbusds:nimbus-jose-jwt

Nimbus JOSE + JWT

Copyright 2012 - 2020, Connect2id Ltd.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-logging

Apache Commons Logging
Copyright 2003-2016 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jakarta.validation-api

Notices for Eclipse Jakarta Bean Validation

This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jakarta Bean 
Validation project.

Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.bean-
validation

- Trademarks

Jakarta Bean Validation is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

- Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers.
For more information regarding authorship of content, please consult 
the listed
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source code repository logs.

- Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms of
the Apache License, Version 2.0 which is available at
https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.

SPDX-License-Identifier: Apache-2.0

- Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

The specification repository
The API repository
The TCK repository

- Third-party Content

This project leverages the following third party content.

Test dependencies:

    TestNG - Apache License 2.0
    JCommander - Apache License 2.0
    SnakeYAML - Apache License 2.0

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

=======================================================================
=

OCI SDK for Java 3.24.0

LICENSE.txt

Copyright (c) 2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.

This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 as shown at https://oss.oracle.com/licenses/upl
or Apache License 2.0 as shown at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0. You may choose either license.

____________________________

The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
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Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

2628



Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 

2629



subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
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reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
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      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

THIRD_PARTY_LICENSES.txt

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------ Fourth Party Components 
-----------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- Apache License 2.0
- BSD 3-Clause
- Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL)
- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0
- Eclipse Public License 2.0
- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0
- MIT License
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
------------------------- Fourth Party Notices 
-------------------------

======================== Third Party Components 
========================

bouncycastle
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/bcgit/bc-java
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* Project home: https://bouncycastle.org

commons-codec
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-codec
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-codec

commons-io
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-io
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-io

commons-lang3
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-lang
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-lang

jackson-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-annotations
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-core
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-core
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-databind
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-databind
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jdk8
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jsr310
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-jaxrs-base
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
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* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jakarta.ws.rs-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jaxrs-api
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jaxrs

jersey-client
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-hk2
* Copyright © 2017-2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-media-json-jackson
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0; Apache License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://eclipse-ee4j.github.io/jersey.github.io/

JSR305
* Copyright © 2007-2009 JSR305 expert group
* License: BSD 3-Clause
* Source code: https://github.com/findbugsproject/findbugs
* Project home: http://findbugs.sourceforge.net/

resilience4j-circuitbreaker
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

resilience4j-core
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

slf4j
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/qos-ch/slf4j
* Project home: http://www.slf4j.org/
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vavr
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/vavr-io/vavr
* Project home: https://www.vavr.io

======================= Fourth Party Components 
========================

com.fasterxml.jackson.jaxrs:jackson-jaxrs-json-provider
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.fasterxml.jackson.module:jackson-module-jaxb-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.github.stephenc.jcip:jcip-annotations
* Copyright © 2013 Stephen Connolly
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/stephenc/jcip-annotations

com.sun.activation:jakarta.activation
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

commons-logging:commons-logging
* Copyright © 2001-2014 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

io.vavr:vavr-match
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.activation:jakarta.activation-api
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

jakarta.annotation:jakarta.annotation-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2020 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

jakarta.validation:jakarta.validation-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.xml.bind:jakarta.xml.bind-api
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* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

net.jodah:failsafe
* Copyright © 2016 Jonathan Halterman and friends
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jhalterman/failsafe/

net.minidev:accessors-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2/tree/master/
accessors-smart

net.minidev:json-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2

org.apache.httpcomponents:httpclient
* Copyright © 2005–2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.bouncycastle:bcpkix-jdk15to18
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.bouncycastle:bcprov-jdk15to18
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-locator
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-utils
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
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* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:osgi-resource-locator
* Copyright © 2010-2017 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:aopalliance-repackaged
* Copyright © "2013, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
2019 Payara Services Ltd
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:jakarta.inject
* Copyright © 2010, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.jersey.connectors:jersey-apache-connector
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.core:jersey-common
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.ext:jersey-entity-filtering
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.inject:jersey-hk2
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.javassist:javassist
* Copyright © 1999-2021 by Shigeru Chiba
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
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            GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-javassist/javassist

org.jboss.logging:jboss-logging
* Copyright © 2010 Red Hat, Inc., and individual contributors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-logging/jboss-logging

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-client
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-jaxrs
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.spec.javax.annotation:jboss-annotations-api_1.3_spec
* Copyright © 2012, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss/jboss-jakarta-annotations-
api_spec

org.jboss.spec.javax.ws.rs:jboss-jaxrs-api_2.1_spec
* Copyright © 2011, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL)
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss/jboss-jaxrs-api_spec

org.jboss.spec.javax.xml.bind:jboss-jaxb-api_2.3_spec
* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

org.ow2.asm:asm
* Copyright © 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
* License: BSD 3-Clause

org.reactivestreams:reactive-streams
Copyright ©
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/reactive-streams/reactive-streams-jvm

org.slf4j:slf4j-api
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License

org.slf4j:slf4j-simple
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License
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=============================== Licenses 
===============================

-------------------------- Apache License 2.0 
--------------------------

                              Apache License
                        Version 2.0, January 2004
                     http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

   "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,
   and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

   "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
   the copyright owner that is granting the License.

   "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
   other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common
   control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
   "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
   direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
   otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the
   outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

   "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
   exercising permissions granted by this License.

   "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
   including but not limited to software source code, documentation
   source, and configuration files.

   "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
   transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
   not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
   and conversions to other media types.

   "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
   Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
   copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
   (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

   "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object
   form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the
   editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
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modifications
   represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
   of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
   separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces 
of,
   the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

   "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
   the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions
   to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
   submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
   or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf 
of
   the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
   means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent
   to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to
   communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
   and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the
   Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but
   excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
   designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

   "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity
   on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and
   subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
   publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the
   Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
   use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work,
   where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
   by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
   Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
   with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
   institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
   cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
   or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
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   or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
   granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
   as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
   Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
   modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
   meet the following conditions:

   (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
       Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

   (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
       stating that You changed the files; and

   (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
       that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
       attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
       excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
       the Derivative Works; and

   (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
       distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must
       include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
       within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
       pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
       of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed
       as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
       documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or,
       within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
       wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents
       of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
       do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
       notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside
       or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
       that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
       as modifying the License.

   You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and
   may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
   for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
   for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
   reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with
   the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise,
   any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work
   by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
   this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
   Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify
   the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
   with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
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6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade
   names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor,
   except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing 
the
   origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
   agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
   Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
   implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions
   of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
   PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the
   appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any
   risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
   whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
   unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
   negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
   liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special,
   incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a
   result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
   Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
   work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
   other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
   has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
   the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
   and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
   or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
   License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
   on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
   of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
   defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
   incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason
   of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

   To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
   boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
   replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
   the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
   comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
   file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
   same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
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   identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------------- BSD 3-Clause 
-----------------------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

  3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its
     contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
     this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING

2643



NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------- Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL) 
----------

COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL)
Version 1.0

1. Definitions.

    1.1. "Contributor" means each individual or entity that creates or
    contributes to the creation of Modifications.
   
    1.2. "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Original
    Software, prior Modifications used by a Contributor (if any), and
    the Modifications made by that particular Contributor.
   
    1.3. "Covered Software" means (a) the Original Software, or (b)
    Modifications, or (c) the combination of files containing Original
    Software with files containing Modifications, in each case
    including portions thereof.
               
    1.4. "Executable" means the Covered Software in any form other
    than Source Code.
   
    1.5. "Initial Developer" means the individual or entity that first
    makes Original Software available under this License.
   
    1.6. "Larger Work" means a work which combines Covered Software or
    portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this
    License.
   
    1.7. "License" means this document.
   
    1.8. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the maximum
    extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or
    subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.
   
    1.9. "Modifications" means the Source Code and Executable form of
    any of the following:

        A. Any file that results from an addition to, deletion from or
        modification of the contents of a file containing Original
        Software or previous Modifications;
        B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original
        Software or previous Modification; or
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        C. Any new file that is contributed or otherwise made
        available under the terms of this License.
   
    1.10. "Original Software" means the Source Code and Executable
    form of computer software code that is originally released under
    this License.
   
    1.11. "Patent Claims" means any patent claim(s), now owned or
    hereafter acquired, including without limitation, method, process,
    and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.

    1.12. "Source Code" means (a) the common form of computer software
    code in which modifications are made and (b) associated
    documentation included in or with such code.

    1.13. "You" (or "Your") means an individual or a legal entity
    exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of,
    this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity which
    controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with
    You. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the
    power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of
    such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of
    more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or
    beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants.

    2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.  Conditioned upon Your
    compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party
    intellectual property claims, the Initial Developer hereby grants
    You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:
       
        (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
        trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer, to use, reproduce,
        modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the
        Original Software (or portions thereof), with or without
        Modifications, and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

        (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using or
        selling of Original Software, to make, have made, use,
        practice, sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose
        of the Original Software (or portions thereof).

        (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.1(a) and (b) are
        effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes or
        otherwise makes the Original Software available to a third
        party under the terms of this License.

        (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is
        granted: (1) for code that You delete from the Original
        Software, or (2) for infringements caused by: (i) the
        modification of the Original Software, or (ii) the combination
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        of the Original Software with other software or devices.
   
    2.2. Contributor Grant.  Conditioned upon Your compliance with
    Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property
    claims, each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide,
    royalty-free, non-exclusive license:
       
        (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
        trademark) Licensable by Contributor to use, reproduce,
        modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the
        Modifications created by such Contributor (or portions
        thereof), either on an unmodified basis, with other
        Modifications, as Covered Software and/or as part of a Larger
        Work; and

        (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or
        selling of Modifications made by that Contributor either alone
        and/or in combination with its Contributor Version (or
        portions of such combination), to make, use, sell, offer for
        sale, have made, and/or otherwise dispose of: (1)
        Modifications made by that Contributor (or portions thereof);
        and (2) the combination of Modifications made by that
        Contributor with its Contributor Version (or portions of such
        combination).

        (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are
        effective on the date Contributor first distributes or
        otherwise makes the Modifications available to a third party.

        (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent license is
        granted: (1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from
        the Contributor Version; (2) for infringements caused by: (i)
        third party modifications of Contributor Version, or (ii) the
        combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with
        other software (except as part of the Contributor Version) or
        other devices; or (3) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered
        Software in the absence of Modifications made by that
        Contributor.

3. Distribution Obligations.
   
    3.1. Availability of Source Code.  Any Covered Software that You
    distribute or otherwise make available in Executable form must
    also be made available in Source Code form and that Source Code
    form must be distributed only under the terms of this License. You
    must include a copy of this License with every copy of the Source
    Code form of the Covered Software You distribute or otherwise make
    available. You must inform recipients of any such Covered Software
    in Executable form as to how they can obtain such Covered Software
    in Source Code form in a reasonable manner on or through a medium
    customarily used for software exchange.
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    3.2. Modifications.  The Modifications that You create or to which
    You contribute are governed by the terms of this License. You
    represent that You believe Your Modifications are Your original
    creation(s) and/or You have sufficient rights to grant the rights
    conveyed by this License.
   
    3.3. Required Notices.  You must include a notice in each of Your
    Modifications that identifies You as the Contributor of the
    Modification.  You may not remove or alter any copyright, patent
    or trademark notices contained within the Covered Software, or any
    notices of licensing or any descriptive text giving attribution to
    any Contributor or the Initial Developer.

    3.4. Application of Additional Terms.  You may not offer or impose
    any terms on any Covered Software in Source Code form that alters
    or restricts the applicable version of this License or the
    recipients' rights hereunder. You may choose to offer, and to
    charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability
    obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software.
    However, you may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf
    of the Initial Developer or any Contributor.  You must make it
    absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity or
    liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree
    to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any
    liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as
    a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You
    offer.
   
    3.5. Distribution of Executable Versions.  You may distribute the
    Executable form of the Covered Software under the terms of this
    License or under the terms of a license of Your choice, which may
    contain terms different from this License, provided that You are
    in compliance with the terms of this License and that the license
    for the Executable form does not attempt to limit or alter the
    recipient's rights in the Source Code form from the rights set
    forth in this License. If You distribute the Covered Software in
    Executable form under a different license, You must make it
    absolutely clear that any terms which differ from this License are
    offered by You alone, not by the Initial Developer or
    Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer
    and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial
    Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such terms You
    offer.

    3.6. Larger Works.  You may create a Larger Work by combining
    Covered Software with other code not governed by the terms of this
    License and distribute the Larger Work as a single product. In
    such a case, You must make sure the requirements of this License
    are fulfilled for the Covered Software.

4. Versions of the License.
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    4.1. New Versions.  Sun Microsystems, Inc. is the initial license
    steward and may publish revised and/or new versions of this
    License from time to time. Each version will be given a
    distinguishing version number. Except as provided in Section 4.3,
    no one other than the license steward has the right to modify this
    License.

    4.2. Effect of New Versions.  You may always continue to use,
    distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under
    the terms of the version of the License under which You originally
    received the Covered Software. If the Initial Developer includes a
    notice in the Original Software prohibiting it from being
    distributed or otherwise made available under any subsequent
    version of the License, You must distribute and make the Covered
    Software available under the terms of the version of the License
    under which You originally received the Covered
    Software. Otherwise, You may also choose to use, distribute or
    otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of
    any subsequent version of the License published by the license
    steward.

    4.3. Modified Versions.  When You are an Initial Developer and You
    want to create a new license for Your Original Software, You may
    create and use a modified version of this License if You: (a)
    rename the license and remove any references to the name of the
    license steward (except to note that the license differs from this
    License); and (b) otherwise make it clear that the license
    contains terms which differ from this License.

5. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY.

COVERED SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING,
WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS FREE OF
DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR
NON-INFRINGING. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF
THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD ANY COVERED SOFTWARE PROVE
DEFECTIVE IN ANY RESPECT, YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY OTHER
CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME THE COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR
CORRECTION. THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART
OF THIS LICENSE.  NO USE OF ANY COVERED SOFTWARE IS AUTHORIZED
HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER.

6. TERMINATION.

    6.1. This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate
    automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to
    cure such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the
    breach. Provisions which, by their nature, must remain in effect
    beyond the termination of this License shall survive.

    6.2. If You assert a patent infringement claim (excluding
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    declaratory judgment actions) against Initial Developer or a
    Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against whom You
    assert such claim is referred to as "Participant") alleging that
    the Participant Software (meaning the Contributor Version where
    the Participant is a Contributor or the Original Software where
    the Participant is the Initial Developer) directly or indirectly
    infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted directly or
    indirectly to You by such Participant, the Initial Developer (if
    the Initial Developer is not the Participant) and all Contributors
    under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License shall, upon 60 days
    notice from Participant terminate prospectively and automatically
    at the expiration of such 60 day notice period, unless if within
    such 60 day period You withdraw Your claim with respect to the
    Participant Software against such Participant either unilaterally
    or pursuant to a written agreement with Participant.

    6.3. If You assert a patent infringement claim against Participant
    alleging that the Participant Software directly or indirectly
    infringes any patent where such claim is resolved (such as by
    license or settlement) prior to the initiation of patent
    infringement litigation, then the reasonable value of the licenses
    granted by such Participant under Sections 2.1 or 2.2 shall be
    taken into account in determining the amount or value of any
    payment or license.

    6.4. In the event of termination under Sections 6.1 or 6.2 above,
    all end user licenses that have been validly granted by You or any
    distributor hereunder prior to termination (excluding licenses
    granted to You by any distributor) shall survive termination.

7. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE INITIAL
DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF COVERED
SOFTWARE, OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY
PERSON FOR ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
OF ANY CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF
GOODWILL, WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND
ALL OTHER COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE
BEEN INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF
LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL INJURY
RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTY'S NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE LAW
PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE
EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO
THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

8. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS.

The Covered Software is a "commercial item," as that term is defined
in 48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of "commercial computer
software" (as that term is defined at 48 C.F.R. § 252.227-7014(a)(1))
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and "commercial computer software documentation" as such terms are
used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 Sept. 1995). Consistent with 48 C.F.R. 12.212
and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 1995), all
U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Software with only those
rights set forth herein. This U.S. Government Rights clause is in lieu
of, and supersedes, any other FAR, DFAR, or other clause or provision
that addresses Government rights in computer software under this
License.

9. MISCELLANEOUS.

This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by
the law of the jurisdiction specified in a notice contained within the
Original Software (except to the extent applicable law, if any,
provides otherwise), excluding such jurisdiction's conflict-of-law
provisions. Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject
to the jurisdiction of the courts located in the jurisdiction and
venue specified in a notice contained within the Original Software,
with the losing party responsible for costs, including, without
limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys' fees and
expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on
Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly
excluded. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a
contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to
this License. You agree that You alone are responsible for compliance
with the United States export administration regulations (and the
export control laws and regulation of any other countries) when You
use, distribute or otherwise make available any Covered Software.

10. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.

As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is
responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or indirectly,
out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree to
work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such
responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended or
shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

--------

NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 9 OF THE COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION
LICENSE (CDDL)

The code released under the CDDL shall be governed by the laws of the
State of California (excluding conflict-of-law provisions). Any
litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the
jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern District of
California and the state courts of the State of California, with venue
lying in Santa Clara County, California.
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0 
-------------------

Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, 
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
  Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
  Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of 
  its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
  from this software without specific prior written permission. 

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS 
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, 
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS;
OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE 
OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, 
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------------- Eclipse Public License 2.0 
----------------------

Eclipse Public License - v 2.0
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THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE
PUBLIC LICENSE (“AGREEMENT”). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION
OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.
1. DEFINITIONS

“Contribution” means:

    a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
    Distributed under this Agreement, and b) in the case of each
    subsequent Contributor: i) changes to the Program, and ii)
    additions to the Program; where such changes and/or additions to
    the Program originate from and are Distributed by that particular
    Contributor. A Contribution “originates” from a Contributor if it
    was added to the Program by such Contributor itself or anyone
    acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include
    changes or additions to the Program that are not Modified Works.

“Contributor” means any person or entity that Distributes the
 Program.

“Licensed Patents” mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor
 which are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its
 Contribution alone or when combined with the Program.

“Program” means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with this
 Agreement.

“Recipient” means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement
 or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

“Derivative Works” shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or
 other form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for
 which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other
 modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of
 authorship.

“Modified Works” shall mean any work in Source Code or other form that
 results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
 contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any new
 file in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program.
 Modified Works shall not include works that contain only
 declarations, interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of
 the Program solely in each case in order to link to, bind by name,
 or subclass the Program or Modified Works thereof.

“Distribute” means the acts of a) distributing or b) making available
 in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

“Source Code” means the form of a Program preferred for making
 modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
 documentation source, and configuration files.
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“Secondary License” means either the GNU General Public License,
 Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
 exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
 Contributor. 2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

    a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
    grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free
    copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
    publicly display, publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the
    Contribution of such Contributor, if any, and such Derivative
    Works. b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each
    Contributor hereby grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide,
    royalty-free patent license under Licensed Patents to make, use,
    sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise transfer the
    Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in Source Code or other
    form. This patent license shall apply to the combination of the
    Contribution and the Program if, at the time the Contribution is
    added by the Contributor, such addition of the Contribution
    causes such combination to be covered by the Licensed Patents.
    The patent license shall not apply to any other combinations
    which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed
    hereunder. c) Recipient understands that although each
    Contributor grants the licenses to its Contributions set forth
    herein, no assurances are provided by any Contributor that the
    Program does not infringe the patent or other intellectual
    property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims
    any liability to Recipient for claims brought by any other entity
    based on infringement of intellectual property rights or
    otherwise. As a condition to exercising the rights and licenses
    granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes sole
    responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights
    needed, if any. For example, if a third party patent license is
    required to allow Recipient to Distribute the Program, it is
    Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license before
    distributing the Program. d) Each Contributor represents that to
    its knowledge it has sufficient copyright rights in its
    Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright license set forth in
    this Agreement. e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary
    License, no Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient
    (other than those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of
    such Recipient's receipt of the Program under the terms of a
    Secondary License (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

3. REQUIREMENTS

3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

    a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
    accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
    the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
    is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
    obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium
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    customarily used for software exchange; and b) the Contributor
    may Distribute the Program under a license different than this
    Agreement, provided that such license: i) effectively disclaims
    on behalf of all other Contributors all warranties and
    conditions, express and implied, including warranties or
    conditions of title and non-infringement, and implied warranties
    or conditions of merchantability and fitness for a particular
    purpose; ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other
    Contributors all liability for damages, including direct,
    indirect, special, incidental and consequential damages, such as
    lost profits; iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the
    recipients' rights in the Source Code under section 3.2; and iv)
    requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any party
    to be under a license that satisfies the requirements of this
    section 3.

3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

    a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
    Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
    files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the
    initial Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice
    described in Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be
    made available under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and b)
    a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the
    Program.

3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or
limitations of liability (‘notices’) contained within the Program
from any copy of the Program which they Distribute, provided that
Contributors may add their own appropriate notices. 4. COMMERCIAL
DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain
responsibilities with respect to end users, business partners and the
like. While this license is intended to facilitate the commercial use
of the Program, the Contributor who includes the Program in a
commercial product offering should do so in a manner which does not
create potential liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a
Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering,
such Contributor (“Commercial Contributor”) hereby agrees to defend
and indemnify every other Contributor (“Indemnified Contributor”)
against any losses, damages and costs (collectively “Losses”) arising
from claims, lawsuits and other legal actions brought by a third
party against the Indemnified Contributor to the extent caused by the
acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor in connection with
its distribution of the Program in a commercial product offering. The
obligations in this section do not apply to any claims or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement.
In order to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly
notify the Commercial Contributor in writing of such claim, and b)
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allow the Commercial Contributor to control, and cooperate with the
Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any related settlement
negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may participate in any such
claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's
responsibility alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor
would have to defend claims against the other Contributors related to
those performance claims and warranties, and if a court requires any
other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages. 5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN “AS IS”
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS
OR IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR
CONDITIONS OF TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for
determining the appropriateness of using and distributing the Program
and assumes all risks associated with its exercise of rights under
this Agreement, including but not limited to the risks and costs of
program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of
data, programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of
operations. 6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT
LIMITATION LOST PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED
HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. 7.
GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of
the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and
enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that
the Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other
software or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such
Recipient's rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of
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the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any
licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue
and survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement,
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse
Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation
may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a
suitable separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be
given a distinguishing version number. The Program
(including Contributions) may always be Distributed subject to the
version of the Agreement under which it was received. In addition,
after a new version of the Agreement is published, Contributor may
elect to Distribute the Program (including its Contributions) under
the new version.

Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient
receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly
granted under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement
is intended to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor
or Recipient. No third-party beneficiary rights are created under
this Agreement. Exhibit A – Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

“This Source Code may also be made available under the following
 Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set
 forth in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied:
 {name license(s), version(s), and exceptions or additional
 permissions here}.”

    Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this Exhibit
    A is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary
    Licenses.

    If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a
    particular file, then You may include the notice in a location
    (such as a LICENSE file in a relevant directory) where a
    recipient would be likely to look for such a notice.
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    You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception 
--------

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.
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  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
(at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along
with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
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based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1 
-----------------

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                     Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

          Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
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or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
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allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
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covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
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distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
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creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
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    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
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attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.
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This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

          NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
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CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0 
----------------

                   GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <https://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

  This version of the GNU Lesser General Public License incorporates
the terms and conditions of version 3 of the GNU General Public
License, supplemented by the additional permissions listed below.

  0. Additional Definitions.

  As used herein, "this License" refers to version 3 of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, and the "GNU GPL" refers to version 3 of the 
GNU
General Public License.

  "The Library" refers to a covered work governed by this License,
other than an Application or a Combined Work as defined below.

  An "Application" is any work that makes use of an interface provided
by the Library, but which is not otherwise based on the Library.
Defining a subclass of a class defined by the Library is deemed a mode
of using an interface provided by the Library.

  A "Combined Work" is a work produced by combining or linking an
Application with the Library.  The particular version of the Library
with which the Combined Work was made is also called the "Linked
Version".

  The "Minimal Corresponding Source" for a Combined Work means the
Corresponding Source for the Combined Work, excluding any source code
for portions of the Combined Work that, considered in isolation, are
based on the Application, and not on the Linked Version.
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  The "Corresponding Application Code" for a Combined Work means the
object code and/or source code for the Application, including any data
and utility programs needed for reproducing the Combined Work from the
Application, but excluding the System Libraries of the Combined Work.

  1. Exception to Section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  You may convey a covered work under sections 3 and 4 of this License
without being bound by section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  2. Conveying Modified Versions.

  If you modify a copy of the Library, and, in your modifications, a
facility refers to a function or data to be supplied by an Application
that uses the facility (other than as an argument passed when the
facility is invoked), then you may convey a copy of the modified
version:

   a) under this License, provided that you make a good faith effort to
   ensure that, in the event an Application does not supply the
   function or data, the facility still operates, and performs
   whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful, or

   b) under the GNU GPL, with none of the additional permissions of
   this License applicable to that copy.

  3. Object Code Incorporating Material from Library Header Files.

  The object code form of an Application may incorporate material from
a header file that is part of the Library.  You may convey such object
code under terms of your choice, provided that, if the incorporated
material is not limited to numerical parameters, data structure
layouts and accessors, or small macros, inline functions and templates
(ten or fewer lines in length), you do both of the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the object code that the
   Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the object code with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

  4. Combined Works.

  You may convey a Combined Work under terms of your choice that,
taken together, effectively do not restrict modification of the
portions of the Library contained in the Combined Work and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications, if you also do each of
the following:
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   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the Combined Work that
   the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the Combined Work with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

   c) For a Combined Work that displays copyright notices during
   execution, include the copyright notice for the Library among
   these notices, as well as a reference directing the user to the
   copies of the GNU GPL and this license document.

   d) Do one of the following:

       0) Convey the Minimal Corresponding Source under the terms of 
this
       License, and the Corresponding Application Code in a form
       suitable for, and under terms that permit, the user to
       recombine or relink the Application with a modified version of
       the Linked Version to produce a modified Combined Work, in the
       manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL for conveying
       Corresponding Source.

       1) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
       Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (a) uses at run time
       a copy of the Library already present on the user's computer
       system, and (b) will operate properly with a modified version
       of the Library that is interface-compatible with the Linked
       Version.

   e) Provide Installation Information, but only if you would otherwise
   be required to provide such information under section 6 of the
   GNU GPL, and only to the extent that such information is
   necessary to install and execute a modified version of the
   Combined Work produced by recombining or relinking the
   Application with a modified version of the Linked Version. (If
   you use option 4d0, the Installation Information must accompany
   the Minimal Corresponding Source and Corresponding Application
   Code. If you use option 4d1, you must provide the Installation
   Information in the manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL
   for conveying Corresponding Source.)

  5. Combined Libraries.

  You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side by side in a single library together with other library
facilities that are not Applications and are not covered by this
License, and convey such a combined library under terms of your
choice, if you do both of the following:

   a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based
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   on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities,
   conveyed under the terms of this License.

   b) Give prominent notice with the combined library that part of it
   is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the
   accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  6. Revised Versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions
of the GNU Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the
Library as you received it specifies that a certain numbered version
of the GNU Lesser General Public License "or any later version"
applies to it, you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that published version or of any later version
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library as you
received it does not specify a version number of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, you may choose any version of the GNU Lesser
General Public License ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Library as you received it specifies that a proxy can decide
whether future versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License shall
apply, that proxy's public statement of acceptance of any version is
permanent authorization for you to choose that version for the
Library.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
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THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

================================ Notices 
===============================

commons-codec 

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-io

Apache Commons IO
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
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-

commons-lang3

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2018 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jackson-annotations
jackson-core
jackson-databind
jackson-jaxrs-base
jackson-datatype-jsr310
jackson-datatype-jdk8
jackson-module-jaxb-annotations

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

Jackson can be used for any purpose, but to (re)distribute it,  
distributors
(such as libraries and frameworks that use Jackson) will need to
choose which License they want to apply to distribution, and to use 
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appropriate
jars that enclose license documentation.
No work needed beyond choosing the appropriate jar(s).

Currently two Open Source licenses are available for use:

* Apache License 2.0 (AL 2.0)
* Lesser/Library General Public License (LGPL 2.1)

These licenses have proven adequate to cover all current use cases.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jakarta.ws.rs-api

# Notices for Jakarta RESTful Web Services

This content is produced and maintained by the **Jakarta RESTful Web 
Services**
project.

* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jaxrs

## Trademarks

**Jakarta RESTful Web Services** is a trademark of the Eclipse 
Foundation.

## Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For
more information regarding authorship of content, please consult the 
listed
source code repository logs.

## Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms
of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be made
available under the following Secondary Licenses when the conditions 
for such
availability set forth in the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 are 
satisfied: GNU
General Public License, version 2 with the GNU Classpath Exception 
which is
available at https://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
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exception-2.0

## Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jaxrs-api

## Third-party Content

This project leverages the following third party content.

javaee-api (7.0)

* License: Apache-2.0 AND W3C

JUnit (4.11)

* License: Common Public License 1.0

Mockito (2.16.0)

* Project: http://site.mockito.org
* Source: https://github.com/mockito/mockito/releases/tag/v2.16.0

## Cryptography

Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
currently
may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, and/or re-
export to
another country, of encryption software. BEFORE using any encryption 
software,
please check the country's laws, regulations and policies concerning 
the import,
possession, or use, and re-export of encryption software, to see if 
this is
permitted.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jersey-client
jersey-hk2
jersey-media-json-jackson

# Notice for Jersey
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jersey project.

*  Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

## Trademarks
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Eclipse Jersey is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

## Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For
more information regarding authorship of content, please consult the 
listed
source code repository logs.

## Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms
of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be made
available under the following Secondary Licenses when the conditions 
for such
availability set forth in the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 are 
satisfied: GNU
General Public License, version 2 with the GNU Classpath Exception 
which is
available at https://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
exception-2.0

## Source Code
The project maintains the following source code repositories:

* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

## Third-party Content

Angular JS, v1.6.6
* License MIT (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-license.php)
* Project: http://angularjs.org
* Coyright: (c) 2010-2017 Google, Inc.

aopalliance Version 1
* License: all the source code provided by AOP Alliance is Public 
Domain.
* Project: http://aopalliance.sourceforge.net
* Copyright: Material in the public domain is not protected by 
copyright

Bean Validation API 2.0.2
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://beanvalidation.org/1.1/
* Copyright: 2009, Red Hat, Inc. and/or its affiliates, and individual 
contributors
* by the @authors tag.
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Hibernate Validator CDI, 6.1.2.Final 
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: https://beanvalidation.org/
* Repackaged in 
org.glassfish.jersey.server.validation.internal.hibernate

Bootstrap v3.3.7
* License: MIT license (https://github.com/twbs/bootstrap/blob/master/
LICENSE)
* Project: http://getbootstrap.com
* Copyright: 2011-2016 Twitter, Inc

javax.inject Version: 1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (C) 2009 The JSR-330 Expert Group

Javassist Version 3.25.0-GA
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://www.javassist.org/
* Copyright (C) 1999- Shigeru Chiba. All Rights Reserved.

Jackson JAX-RS Providers Version 2.10.1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Copyright: (c) 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC. All rights reserved unless 
otherwise indicated.

jQuery v1.12.4
* License: jquery.org/license
* Project: jquery.org
* Copyright: (c) jQuery Foundation

jQuery Barcode plugin 0.3
* License: MIT & GPL (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php &
http://www.gnu.org/licenses/gpl.html)
* Project:  http://www.pasella.it/projects/jQuery/barcode
* Copyright: (c) 2009 Antonello Pasella antonello.pasella@gmail.com

JSR-166 Extension - JEP 266
* License: CC0
* No copyright
* Written by Doug Lea with assistance from members of JCP JSR-166 
Expert Group and
released to the public domain, as explained at http://
creativecommons.org/publicdomain/zero/1.0/

KineticJS, v4.7.1
* License: MIT license (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php)
* Project: http://www.kineticjs.com, https://github.com/ericdrowell/
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KineticJS
* Copyright: Eric Rowell

org.objectweb.asm Version 8.0
* License: Modified BSD (https://asm.ow2.io/license.html)
* Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom. All rights reserved.

org.osgi.core version 6.0.0
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) OSGi Alliance (2005, 2008). All Rights Reserved.

org.glassfish.jersey.server.internal.monitoring.core
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) 2015-2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Copyright 2010-2013 Coda Hale and Yammer, Inc.

W3.org documents
* License: W3C License
* Copyright: Copyright (c) 1994-2001 World Wide Web Consortium, 
(Massachusetts
Institute of Technology, Institut National de Recherche en 
Informatique et en
Automatique, Keio University). All Rights Reserved.
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

========================= Fourth Party Notices 
=========================

commons-logging

Apache Commons Logging
Copyright 2003-2016 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jakarta.validation-api

Notices for Eclipse Jakarta Bean Validation

This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jakarta Bean 
Validation project.

Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.bean-
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validation

- Trademarks

Jakarta Bean Validation is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

- Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers.
For more information regarding authorship of content, please consult 
the listed
source code repository logs.

- Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms of
the Apache License, Version 2.0 which is available at
https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.

SPDX-License-Identifier: Apache-2.0

- Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

The specification repository
The API repository
The TCK repository

- Third-party Content

This project leverages the following third party content.

Test dependencies:

    TestNG - Apache License 2.0
    JCommander - Apache License 2.0
    SnakeYAML - Apache License 2.0

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

=======================================================================
=
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dnspython 2.2.1

ISC License

Copyright (C) Dnspython Contributors

Permission to use, copy, modify, and/or distribute this software for
any purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the
above copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all
copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL
WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE
AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR
PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER
TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR
PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Copyright (C) 2001-2017 Nominum, Inc.
Copyright (C) Google Inc.

Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and its
documentation for any purpose with or without fee is hereby granted,
provided that the above copyright notice and this permission notice
appear in all copies.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND NOMINUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES
WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL NOMINUM BE LIABLE FOR
ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------

Note – The component has NO 4th party components.

dnsmasq 2.76-17.0.3.el7_9.3

dnsmasq is Copyright (c) 2000-2021 Simon Kelley

It was downloaded from: http://www.thekelleys.org.uk/dnsmasq/

   This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
   it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
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   the Free Software Foundation; version 2 dated June, 1991, or
   (at your option) version 3 dated 29 June, 2007.
 
   This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
   but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
   MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
   GNU General Public License for more details.

On Debian GNU/Linux systems, the text of the GNU general public 
license is 
available in the file /usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-2 or 
/usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-3

The Debian package of dnsmasq was created by Simon Kelley with 
assistance 
from Lars Bahner.

GPL 2 Licence:
========
            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
                       59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
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  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.

  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".

Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
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notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.

You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.

    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.
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  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:

    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,

    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,

    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)

The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.

If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.

  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the

2684



Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.

  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.

  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.

This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.
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  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.

  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.

                NO WARRANTY

  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
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INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

        How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs

  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.

  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.

    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) 19yy  <name of author>

    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.

    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.

    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA

Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.

If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:
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    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) 19yy name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.

The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.

You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:

  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.

  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General
Public License instead of this License.

OCI SDK for Java 3.31.0

Copyright (c) 2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.Copyright (c) 
2016, 2020, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights reserved.

This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 as shown at https://oss.oracle.com/licenses/upl
or Apache License 2.0 as shown at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0. You may choose either license.

____________________________

The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
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Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any person obtaining a copy of this software, associated 
documentation and/or data (collectively the "Software"), free of 
charge and under any and all copyright rights in the Software, and any 
and all patent rights owned or freely licensable by each licensor 
hereunder covering either (i) the unmodified Software as contributed 
to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the Larger Works (as defined 
below), to deal in both

(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to 
which the Software is contributed by such licensors),

without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the 
Software and make, use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have 
made, and have sold the Software and the Larger Work(s), and to 
sublicense the foregoing rights on either these or other terms.

This license is subject to the following condition:

The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
or at a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies 
or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004
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http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
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this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
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distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
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      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------ Fourth Party Components 
-----------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- Apache License 2.0
- BSD 3-Clause
- Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL)
- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0
- Eclipse Public License 2.0
- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0
- MIT License
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
------------------------- Fourth Party Notices 
-------------------------

======================== Third Party Components 
========================

bouncycastle
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc.
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/bcgit/bc-java
* Project home: https://bouncycastle.org

commons-codec
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
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* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-codec
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-codec

commons-io
* Copyright © 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-io
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-io

commons-lang3
* Copyright © 2001-2021 The Apache Software Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/apache/commons-lang
* Project home: https://commons.apache.org/proper/commons-lang

jackson-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-annotations
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-core
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-core
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-databind
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-databind
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jdk8
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-datatype-jsr310
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-modules-java8
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com

jackson-jaxrs-base
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Project home: http://fasterxml.com
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jakarta.ws.rs-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jaxrs-api
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jaxrs

jersey-client
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-hk2
* Copyright © 2017-2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

jersey-media-json-jackson
* License: Eclipse Public License 2.0; Apache License 2.0;
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Project home: https://eclipse-ee4j.github.io/jersey.github.io/

JSR305
* Copyright © 2007-2009 JSR305 expert group
* License: BSD 3-Clause
* Source code: https://github.com/findbugsproject/findbugs
* Project home: http://findbugs.sourceforge.net/

resilience4j-circuitbreaker
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

resilience4j-core
* Copyright © 2020 Robert Winkler, Bohdan Storozhuk, and others
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resilience4j/resilience4j
* Project home: https://resilience4j.readme.io

slf4j
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/qos-ch/slf4j
* Project home: http://www.slf4j.org/

vavr
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0
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* Source code: https://github.com/vavr-io/vavr
* Project home: https://www.vavr.io

======================= Fourth Party Components 
========================

com.fasterxml.jackson.jaxrs:jackson-jaxrs-json-provider
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.fasterxml.jackson.module:jackson-module-jaxb-annotations
* Copyright © 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.github.stephenc.jcip:jcip-annotations
* Copyright © 2013 Stephen Connolly
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/stephenc/jcip-annotations

com.nimbusds:nimbus-jose-jwt
* Copyright © 2012 - 2020, Connect2id Ltd
* License: Apache License 2.0

com.sun.activation:jakarta.activation
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

commons-logging:commons-logging
* Copyright © 2001-2014 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

io.vavr:vavr-match
* Copyright © 2014-2021 Vavr
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.activation:jakarta.activation-api
* Copyright © 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

jakarta.annotation:jakarta.annotation-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2020 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

jakarta.validation:jakarta.validation-api
* Copyright © Eclipse Foundation
* License: Apache License 2.0

jakarta.xml.bind:jakarta.xml.bind-api
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* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

net.jodah:failsafe
* Copyright © 2016 Jonathan Halterman and friends
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jhalterman/failsafe/

net.minidev:accessors-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2/tree/master/
accessors-smart

net.minidev:json-smart
* Copyright © 2011 JSON-SMART authors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/netplex/json-smart-v2

org.apache.httpcomponents:httpclient
* Copyright © 2005–2021 The Apache Software Foundation. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Apache License 2.0

org.bouncycastle:bcpkix-jdk15on
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.bouncycastle:bcprov-jdk15on
* Copyright © 2000-2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc
* License: MIT License

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-api
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-locator
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:hk2-utils
* Copyright © 2012, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
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* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/glassfish-hk2

org.glassfish.hk2:osgi-resource-locator
* Copyright © 2010-2017 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:aopalliance-repackaged
* Copyright © "2013, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
2019 Payara Services Ltd
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.hk2.external:jakarta.inject
* Copyright © 2010, 2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception

org.glassfish.jersey.connectors:jersey-apache-connector
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.core:jersey-common
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.ext:jersey-entity-filtering
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.glassfish.jersey.inject:jersey-hk2
* Copyright © 2013, 2021 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

org.javassist:javassist
* Copyright © 1999-2021 by Shigeru Chiba
* Licenses: Apache License 2.0
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            GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-javassist/javassist

org.jboss.logging:jboss-logging
* Copyright © 2010 Red Hat, Inc., and individual contributors
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss-logging/jboss-logging

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-client
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.resteasy:resteasy-jaxrs
* License: Apache License 2.0
* Source code: https://github.com/resteasy/Resteasy

org.jboss.spec.javax.annotation:jboss-annotations-api_1.3_spec
* Copyright © 2012, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Licenses: Eclipse Public License 2.0
            GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss/jboss-jakarta-annotations-
api_spec

org.jboss.spec.javax.ws.rs:jboss-jaxrs-api_2.1_spec
* Copyright © 2011, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL)
           GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception
* Source code: https://github.com/jboss/jboss-jaxrs-api_spec

org.jboss.spec.javax.xml.bind:jboss-jaxb-api_2.3_spec
* Copyright © 2018, 2019 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* License: Eclipse Distribution License 1.0

org.ow2.asm:asm
* Copyright © 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom
* License: BSD 3-Clause

org.reactivestreams:reactive-streams
Copyright ©
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/reactive-streams/reactive-streams-jvm

org.slf4j:slf4j-api
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License

org.slf4j:slf4j-simple
* Copyright © 2004-2019 QOS.ch
* License: MIT License
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=============================== Licenses 
===============================

-------------------------- Apache License 2.0 
--------------------------

                              Apache License
                        Version 2.0, January 2004
                     http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

   "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction,
   and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

   "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
   the copyright owner that is granting the License.

   "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
   other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common
   control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
   "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
   direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
   otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the
   outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

   "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
   exercising permissions granted by this License.

   "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
   including but not limited to software source code, documentation
   source, and configuration files.

   "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
   transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
   not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
   and conversions to other media types.

   "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
   Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
   copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
   (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

   "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object
   form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the
   editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
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modifications
   represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
   of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
   separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the interfaces 
of,
   the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

   "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
   the original version of the Work and any modifications or additions
   to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
   submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
   or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf 
of
   the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
   means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent
   to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to
   communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
   and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, the
   Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, but
   excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
   designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

   "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity
   on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and
   subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
   publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the
   Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
   this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
   worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
   (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
   use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work,
   where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
   by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
   Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
   with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
   institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
   cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
   or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
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   or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
   granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
   as of the date such litigation is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
   Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
   modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
   meet the following conditions:

   (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
       Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

   (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
       stating that You changed the files; and

   (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
       that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
       attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
       excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
       the Derivative Works; and

   (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
       distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute must
       include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
       within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
       pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
       of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed
       as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
       documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; or,
       within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
       wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The contents
       of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
       do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
       notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside
       or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
       that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
       as modifying the License.

   You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and
   may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
   for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
   for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
   reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies with
   the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise,
   any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work
   by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
   this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
   Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify
   the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
   with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
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6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade
   names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor,
   except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing 
the
   origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
   agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
   Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
   implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or conditions
   of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
   PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining the
   appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume any
   risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
   whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
   unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
   negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
   liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, special,
   incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as a
   result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
   Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
   work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
   other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
   has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
   the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
   and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
   or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
   License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
   on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
   of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
   defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
   incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by reason
   of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

   To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
   boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
   replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
   the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
   comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
   file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
   same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
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   identification within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
You may obtain a copy of the License at

    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
limitations under the License.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------------------- BSD 3-Clause 
-----------------------------

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

  3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its
     contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
from
     this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO,
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL,
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
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NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------- Common Development and Distribution License (CDDL) 
----------

COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION LICENSE (CDDL)
Version 1.0

1. Definitions.

    1.1. "Contributor" means each individual or entity that creates or
    contributes to the creation of Modifications.
   
    1.2. "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Original
    Software, prior Modifications used by a Contributor (if any), and
    the Modifications made by that particular Contributor.
   
    1.3. "Covered Software" means (a) the Original Software, or (b)
    Modifications, or (c) the combination of files containing Original
    Software with files containing Modifications, in each case
    including portions thereof.
               
    1.4. "Executable" means the Covered Software in any form other
    than Source Code.
   
    1.5. "Initial Developer" means the individual or entity that first
    makes Original Software available under this License.
   
    1.6. "Larger Work" means a work which combines Covered Software or
    portions thereof with code not governed by the terms of this
    License.
   
    1.7. "License" means this document.
   
    1.8. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the maximum
    extent possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or
    subsequently acquired, any and all of the rights conveyed herein.
   
    1.9. "Modifications" means the Source Code and Executable form of
    any of the following:

        A. Any file that results from an addition to, deletion from or
        modification of the contents of a file containing Original
        Software or previous Modifications;
        B. Any new file that contains any part of the Original
        Software or previous Modification; or
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        C. Any new file that is contributed or otherwise made
        available under the terms of this License.
   
    1.10. "Original Software" means the Source Code and Executable
    form of computer software code that is originally released under
    this License.
   
    1.11. "Patent Claims" means any patent claim(s), now owned or
    hereafter acquired, including without limitation, method, process,
    and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by grantor.

    1.12. "Source Code" means (a) the common form of computer software
    code in which modifications are made and (b) associated
    documentation included in or with such code.

    1.13. "You" (or "Your") means an individual or a legal entity
    exercising rights under, and complying with all of the terms of,
    this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity which
    controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with
    You. For purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the
    power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of
    such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of
    more than fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or
    beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants.

    2.1. The Initial Developer Grant.  Conditioned upon Your
    compliance with Section 3.1 below and subject to third party
    intellectual property claims, the Initial Developer hereby grants
    You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive license:
       
        (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
        trademark) Licensable by Initial Developer, to use, reproduce,
        modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the
        Original Software (or portions thereof), with or without
        Modifications, and/or as part of a Larger Work; and

        (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using or
        selling of Original Software, to make, have made, use,
        practice, sell, and offer for sale, and/or otherwise dispose
        of the Original Software (or portions thereof).

        (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.1(a) and (b) are
        effective on the date Initial Developer first distributes or
        otherwise makes the Original Software available to a third
        party under the terms of this License.

        (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is
        granted: (1) for code that You delete from the Original
        Software, or (2) for infringements caused by: (i) the
        modification of the Original Software, or (ii) the combination
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        of the Original Software with other software or devices.
   
    2.2. Contributor Grant.  Conditioned upon Your compliance with
    Section 3.1 below and subject to third party intellectual property
    claims, each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide,
    royalty-free, non-exclusive license:
       
        (a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or
        trademark) Licensable by Contributor to use, reproduce,
        modify, display, perform, sublicense and distribute the
        Modifications created by such Contributor (or portions
        thereof), either on an unmodified basis, with other
        Modifications, as Covered Software and/or as part of a Larger
        Work; and

        (b) under Patent Claims infringed by the making, using, or
        selling of Modifications made by that Contributor either alone
        and/or in combination with its Contributor Version (or
        portions of such combination), to make, use, sell, offer for
        sale, have made, and/or otherwise dispose of: (1)
        Modifications made by that Contributor (or portions thereof);
        and (2) the combination of Modifications made by that
        Contributor with its Contributor Version (or portions of such
        combination).

        (c) The licenses granted in Sections 2.2(a) and 2.2(b) are
        effective on the date Contributor first distributes or
        otherwise makes the Modifications available to a third party.

        (d) Notwithstanding Section 2.2(b) above, no patent license is
        granted: (1) for any code that Contributor has deleted from
        the Contributor Version; (2) for infringements caused by: (i)
        third party modifications of Contributor Version, or (ii) the
        combination of Modifications made by that Contributor with
        other software (except as part of the Contributor Version) or
        other devices; or (3) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered
        Software in the absence of Modifications made by that
        Contributor.

3. Distribution Obligations.
   
    3.1. Availability of Source Code.  Any Covered Software that You
    distribute or otherwise make available in Executable form must
    also be made available in Source Code form and that Source Code
    form must be distributed only under the terms of this License. You
    must include a copy of this License with every copy of the Source
    Code form of the Covered Software You distribute or otherwise make
    available. You must inform recipients of any such Covered Software
    in Executable form as to how they can obtain such Covered Software
    in Source Code form in a reasonable manner on or through a medium
    customarily used for software exchange.
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    3.2. Modifications.  The Modifications that You create or to which
    You contribute are governed by the terms of this License. You
    represent that You believe Your Modifications are Your original
    creation(s) and/or You have sufficient rights to grant the rights
    conveyed by this License.
   
    3.3. Required Notices.  You must include a notice in each of Your
    Modifications that identifies You as the Contributor of the
    Modification.  You may not remove or alter any copyright, patent
    or trademark notices contained within the Covered Software, or any
    notices of licensing or any descriptive text giving attribution to
    any Contributor or the Initial Developer.

    3.4. Application of Additional Terms.  You may not offer or impose
    any terms on any Covered Software in Source Code form that alters
    or restricts the applicable version of this License or the
    recipients' rights hereunder. You may choose to offer, and to
    charge a fee for, warranty, support, indemnity or liability
    obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software.
    However, you may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf
    of the Initial Developer or any Contributor.  You must make it
    absolutely clear that any such warranty, support, indemnity or
    liability obligation is offered by You alone, and You hereby agree
    to indemnify the Initial Developer and every Contributor for any
    liability incurred by the Initial Developer or such Contributor as
    a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability terms You
    offer.
   
    3.5. Distribution of Executable Versions.  You may distribute the
    Executable form of the Covered Software under the terms of this
    License or under the terms of a license of Your choice, which may
    contain terms different from this License, provided that You are
    in compliance with the terms of this License and that the license
    for the Executable form does not attempt to limit or alter the
    recipient's rights in the Source Code form from the rights set
    forth in this License. If You distribute the Covered Software in
    Executable form under a different license, You must make it
    absolutely clear that any terms which differ from this License are
    offered by You alone, not by the Initial Developer or
    Contributor. You hereby agree to indemnify the Initial Developer
    and every Contributor for any liability incurred by the Initial
    Developer or such Contributor as a result of any such terms You
    offer.

    3.6. Larger Works.  You may create a Larger Work by combining
    Covered Software with other code not governed by the terms of this
    License and distribute the Larger Work as a single product. In
    such a case, You must make sure the requirements of this License
    are fulfilled for the Covered Software.

4. Versions of the License.
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    4.1. New Versions.  Sun Microsystems, Inc. is the initial license
    steward and may publish revised and/or new versions of this
    License from time to time. Each version will be given a
    distinguishing version number. Except as provided in Section 4.3,
    no one other than the license steward has the right to modify this
    License.

    4.2. Effect of New Versions.  You may always continue to use,
    distribute or otherwise make the Covered Software available under
    the terms of the version of the License under which You originally
    received the Covered Software. If the Initial Developer includes a
    notice in the Original Software prohibiting it from being
    distributed or otherwise made available under any subsequent
    version of the License, You must distribute and make the Covered
    Software available under the terms of the version of the License
    under which You originally received the Covered
    Software. Otherwise, You may also choose to use, distribute or
    otherwise make the Covered Software available under the terms of
    any subsequent version of the License published by the license
    steward.

    4.3. Modified Versions.  When You are an Initial Developer and You
    want to create a new license for Your Original Software, You may
    create and use a modified version of this License if You: (a)
    rename the license and remove any references to the name of the
    license steward (except to note that the license differs from this
    License); and (b) otherwise make it clear that the license
    contains terms which differ from this License.

5. DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY.

COVERED SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED UNDER THIS LICENSE ON AN "AS IS" BASIS,
WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING,
WITHOUT LIMITATION, WARRANTIES THAT THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS FREE OF
DEFECTS, MERCHANTABLE, FIT FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR
NON-INFRINGING. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF
THE COVERED SOFTWARE IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD ANY COVERED SOFTWARE PROVE
DEFECTIVE IN ANY RESPECT, YOU (NOT THE INITIAL DEVELOPER OR ANY OTHER
CONTRIBUTOR) ASSUME THE COST OF ANY NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR
CORRECTION. THIS DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY CONSTITUTES AN ESSENTIAL PART
OF THIS LICENSE.  NO USE OF ANY COVERED SOFTWARE IS AUTHORIZED
HEREUNDER EXCEPT UNDER THIS DISCLAIMER.

6. TERMINATION.

    6.1. This License and the rights granted hereunder will terminate
    automatically if You fail to comply with terms herein and fail to
    cure such breach within 30 days of becoming aware of the
    breach. Provisions which, by their nature, must remain in effect
    beyond the termination of this License shall survive.

    6.2. If You assert a patent infringement claim (excluding
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    declaratory judgment actions) against Initial Developer or a
    Contributor (the Initial Developer or Contributor against whom You
    assert such claim is referred to as "Participant") alleging that
    the Participant Software (meaning the Contributor Version where
    the Participant is a Contributor or the Original Software where
    the Participant is the Initial Developer) directly or indirectly
    infringes any patent, then any and all rights granted directly or
    indirectly to You by such Participant, the Initial Developer (if
    the Initial Developer is not the Participant) and all Contributors
    under Sections 2.1 and/or 2.2 of this License shall, upon 60 days
    notice from Participant terminate prospectively and automatically
    at the expiration of such 60 day notice period, unless if within
    such 60 day period You withdraw Your claim with respect to the
    Participant Software against such Participant either unilaterally
    or pursuant to a written agreement with Participant.

    6.3. If You assert a patent infringement claim against Participant
    alleging that the Participant Software directly or indirectly
    infringes any patent where such claim is resolved (such as by
    license or settlement) prior to the initiation of patent
    infringement litigation, then the reasonable value of the licenses
    granted by such Participant under Sections 2.1 or 2.2 shall be
    taken into account in determining the amount or value of any
    payment or license.

    6.4. In the event of termination under Sections 6.1 or 6.2 above,
    all end user licenses that have been validly granted by You or any
    distributor hereunder prior to termination (excluding licenses
    granted to You by any distributor) shall survive termination.

7. LIMITATION OF LIABILITY.

UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES AND UNDER NO LEGAL THEORY, WHETHER TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE), CONTRACT, OR OTHERWISE, SHALL YOU, THE INITIAL
DEVELOPER, ANY OTHER CONTRIBUTOR, OR ANY DISTRIBUTOR OF COVERED
SOFTWARE, OR ANY SUPPLIER OF ANY OF SUCH PARTIES, BE LIABLE TO ANY
PERSON FOR ANY INDIRECT, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
OF ANY CHARACTER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF
GOODWILL, WORK STOPPAGE, COMPUTER FAILURE OR MALFUNCTION, OR ANY AND
ALL OTHER COMMERCIAL DAMAGES OR LOSSES, EVEN IF SUCH PARTY SHALL HAVE
BEEN INFORMED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. THIS LIMITATION OF
LIABILITY SHALL NOT APPLY TO LIABILITY FOR DEATH OR PERSONAL INJURY
RESULTING FROM SUCH PARTY'S NEGLIGENCE TO THE EXTENT APPLICABLE LAW
PROHIBITS SUCH LIMITATION. SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE
EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES, SO
THIS EXCLUSION AND LIMITATION MAY NOT APPLY TO YOU.

8. U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS.

The Covered Software is a "commercial item," as that term is defined
in 48 C.F.R. 2.101 (Oct. 1995), consisting of "commercial computer
software" (as that term is defined at 48 C.F.R. § 252.227-7014(a)(1))
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and "commercial computer software documentation" as such terms are
used in 48 C.F.R. 12.212 Sept. 1995). Consistent with 48 C.F.R. 12.212
and 48 C.F.R. 227.7202-1 through 227.7202-4 (June 1995), all
U.S. Government End Users acquire Covered Software with only those
rights set forth herein. This U.S. Government Rights clause is in lieu
of, and supersedes, any other FAR, DFAR, or other clause or provision
that addresses Government rights in computer software under this
License.

9. MISCELLANEOUS.

This License represents the complete agreement concerning subject
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
necessary to make it enforceable. This License shall be governed by
the law of the jurisdiction specified in a notice contained within the
Original Software (except to the extent applicable law, if any,
provides otherwise), excluding such jurisdiction's conflict-of-law
provisions. Any litigation relating to this License shall be subject
to the jurisdiction of the courts located in the jurisdiction and
venue specified in a notice contained within the Original Software,
with the losing party responsible for costs, including, without
limitation, court costs and reasonable attorneys' fees and
expenses. The application of the United Nations Convention on
Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is expressly
excluded. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of a
contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not apply to
this License. You agree that You alone are responsible for compliance
with the United States export administration regulations (and the
export control laws and regulation of any other countries) when You
use, distribute or otherwise make available any Covered Software.

10. RESPONSIBILITY FOR CLAIMS.

As between Initial Developer and the Contributors, each party is
responsible for claims and damages arising, directly or indirectly,
out of its utilization of rights under this License and You agree to
work with Initial Developer and Contributors to distribute such
responsibility on an equitable basis. Nothing herein is intended or
shall be deemed to constitute any admission of liability.

--------

NOTICE PURSUANT TO SECTION 9 OF THE COMMON DEVELOPMENT AND DISTRIBUTION
LICENSE (CDDL)

The code released under the CDDL shall be governed by the laws of the
State of California (excluding conflict-of-law provisions). Any
litigation relating to this License shall be subject to the
jurisdiction of the Federal Courts of the Northern District of
California and the state courts of the State of California, with venue
lying in Santa Clara County, California.
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-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------- Eclipse Distribution License 1.0 
-------------------

Copyright (c) 2007, Eclipse Foundation, Inc. and its licensors.

All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
met:

  Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, 
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
  Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
  notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
  documentation and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
  Neither the name of the Eclipse Foundation, Inc. nor the names of 
  its contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived 
  from this software without specific prior written permission. 

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS 
IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, 
THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT OWNER OR
CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, 
EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR 
PROFITS;
OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY,
WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE 
OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, 
EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------------- Eclipse Public License 2.0 
----------------------

Eclipse Public License - v 2.0
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THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE
PUBLIC LICENSE (“AGREEMENT”). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION
OF THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.
1. DEFINITIONS

“Contribution” means:

    a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content
    Distributed under this Agreement, and b) in the case of each
    subsequent Contributor: i) changes to the Program, and ii)
    additions to the Program; where such changes and/or additions to
    the Program originate from and are Distributed by that particular
    Contributor. A Contribution “originates” from a Contributor if it
    was added to the Program by such Contributor itself or anyone
    acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include
    changes or additions to the Program that are not Modified Works.

“Contributor” means any person or entity that Distributes the
 Program.

“Licensed Patents” mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor
 which are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its
 Contribution alone or when combined with the Program.

“Program” means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with this
 Agreement.

“Recipient” means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement
 or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

“Derivative Works” shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or
 other form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for
 which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other
 modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of
 authorship.

“Modified Works” shall mean any work in Source Code or other form that
 results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the
 contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any new
 file in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program.
 Modified Works shall not include works that contain only
 declarations, interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of
 the Program solely in each case in order to link to, bind by name,
 or subclass the Program or Modified Works thereof.

“Distribute” means the acts of a) distributing or b) making available
 in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

“Source Code” means the form of a Program preferred for making
 modifications, including but not limited to software source code,
 documentation source, and configuration files.
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“Secondary License” means either the GNU General Public License,
 Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any
 exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial
 Contributor. 2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

    a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby
    grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free
    copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
    publicly display, publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the
    Contribution of such Contributor, if any, and such Derivative
    Works. b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each
    Contributor hereby grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide,
    royalty-free patent license under Licensed Patents to make, use,
    sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise transfer the
    Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in Source Code or other
    form. This patent license shall apply to the combination of the
    Contribution and the Program if, at the time the Contribution is
    added by the Contributor, such addition of the Contribution
    causes such combination to be covered by the Licensed Patents.
    The patent license shall not apply to any other combinations
    which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed
    hereunder. c) Recipient understands that although each
    Contributor grants the licenses to its Contributions set forth
    herein, no assurances are provided by any Contributor that the
    Program does not infringe the patent or other intellectual
    property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims
    any liability to Recipient for claims brought by any other entity
    based on infringement of intellectual property rights or
    otherwise. As a condition to exercising the rights and licenses
    granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes sole
    responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights
    needed, if any. For example, if a third party patent license is
    required to allow Recipient to Distribute the Program, it is
    Recipient's responsibility to acquire that license before
    distributing the Program. d) Each Contributor represents that to
    its knowledge it has sufficient copyright rights in its
    Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright license set forth in
    this Agreement. e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary
    License, no Contributor makes additional grants to any Recipient
    (other than those set forth in this Agreement) as a result of
    such Recipient's receipt of the Program under the terms of a
    Secondary License (if permitted under the terms of Section 3).

3. REQUIREMENTS

3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

    a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in
    accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany
    the Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program
    is available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to
    obtain it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium
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    customarily used for software exchange; and b) the Contributor
    may Distribute the Program under a license different than this
    Agreement, provided that such license: i) effectively disclaims
    on behalf of all other Contributors all warranties and
    conditions, express and implied, including warranties or
    conditions of title and non-infringement, and implied warranties
    or conditions of merchantability and fitness for a particular
    purpose; ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other
    Contributors all liability for damages, including direct,
    indirect, special, incidental and consequential damages, such as
    lost profits; iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the
    recipients' rights in the Source Code under section 3.2; and iv)
    requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any party
    to be under a license that satisfies the requirements of this
    section 3.

3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

    a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the
    Program (i) is combined with other material in a separate file or
    files made available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the
    initial Contributor attached to the Source Code the notice
    described in Exhibit A of this Agreement, then the Program may be
    made available under the terms of such Secondary Licenses, and b)
    a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the
    Program.

3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent,
trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or
limitations of liability (‘notices’) contained within the Program
from any copy of the Program which they Distribute, provided that
Contributors may add their own appropriate notices. 4. COMMERCIAL
DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain
responsibilities with respect to end users, business partners and the
like. While this license is intended to facilitate the commercial use
of the Program, the Contributor who includes the Program in a
commercial product offering should do so in a manner which does not
create potential liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a
Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering,
such Contributor (“Commercial Contributor”) hereby agrees to defend
and indemnify every other Contributor (“Indemnified Contributor”)
against any losses, damages and costs (collectively “Losses”) arising
from claims, lawsuits and other legal actions brought by a third
party against the Indemnified Contributor to the extent caused by the
acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor in connection with
its distribution of the Program in a commercial product offering. The
obligations in this section do not apply to any claims or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement.
In order to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly
notify the Commercial Contributor in writing of such claim, and b)
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allow the Commercial Contributor to control, and cooperate with the
Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any related settlement
negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may participate in any such
claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's
responsibility alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor
would have to defend claims against the other Contributors related to
those performance claims and warranties, and if a court requires any
other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages. 5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN “AS IS”
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS
OR IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR
CONDITIONS OF TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for
determining the appropriateness of using and distributing the Program
and assumes all risks associated with its exercise of rights under
this Agreement, including but not limited to the risks and costs of
program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of
data, programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of
operations. 6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS
SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT
LIMITATION LOST PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED
HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. 7.
GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of
the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and
enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that
the Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other
software or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such
Recipient's rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of
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the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable.
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any
licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue
and survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement,
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse
Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation
may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a
suitable separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be
given a distinguishing version number. The Program
(including Contributions) may always be Distributed subject to the
version of the Agreement under which it was received. In addition,
after a new version of the Agreement is published, Contributor may
elect to Distribute the Program (including its Contributions) under
the new version.

Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient
receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any
Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly
granted under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement
is intended to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor
or Recipient. No third-party beneficiary rights are created under
this Agreement. Exhibit A – Form of Secondary Licenses Notice

“This Source Code may also be made available under the following
 Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set
 forth in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied:
 {name license(s), version(s), and exceptions or additional
 permissions here}.”

    Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this Exhibit
    A is not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary
    Licenses.

    If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a
    particular file, then You may include the notice in a location
    (such as a LICENSE file in a relevant directory) where a
    recipient would be likely to look for such a notice.

2717



    You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------- GNU General Public License 2.0 with Classpath Exception 
--------

                    GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 2, June 1991

 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

                            Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Lesser General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.

  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.
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  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.

  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
(at your option) any later version.

This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
GNU General Public License for more details.

You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License along
with this program; if not, write to the Free Software Foundation, Inc.,
51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA.

This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs. If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Lesser General
Public License instead of this License.

CLASSPATH EXCEPTION
Linking this library statically or dynamically with other modules is
making a combined work based on this library.  Thus, the terms and
conditions of the GNU General Public License version 2 cover the whole
combination.

As a special exception, the copyright holders of this library give you
permission to link this library with independent modules to produce an
executable, regardless of the license terms of these independent
modules, and to copy and distribute the resulting executable under
terms of your choice, provided that you also meet, for each linked
independent module, the terms and conditions of the license of that
module.  An independent module is a module which is not derived from or
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based on this library.  If you modify this library, you may extend this
exception to your version of the library, but you are not obligated to
do so.  If you do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement
from your version.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

---------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 2.1 
-----------------

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                     Version 2.1, February 1999

 Copyright (C) 1991, 1999 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA  02110-1301  USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

[This is the first released version of the Lesser GPL.  It also counts
 as the successor of the GNU Library Public License, version 2, hence
 the version number 2.1.]

          Preamble

  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
Licenses are intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change
free software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.

  This license, the Lesser General Public License, applies to some
specially designated software packages--typically libraries--of the
Free Software Foundation and other authors who decide to use it.  You
can use it too, but we suggest you first think carefully about whether
this license or the ordinary General Public License is the better
strategy to use in any particular case, based on the explanations 
below.

  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom of use,
not price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that
you have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge
for this service if you wish); that you receive source code or can get
it if you want it; that you can change the software and use pieces of
it in new free programs; and that you are informed that you can do
these things.

  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
distributors to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender these
rights.  These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for
you if you distribute copies of the library or if you modify it.

  For example, if you distribute copies of the library, whether gratis
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or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that we gave
you.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the source
code.  If you link other code with the library, you must provide
complete object files to the recipients, so that they can relink them
with the library after making changes to the library and recompiling
it.  And you must show them these terms so they know their rights.

  We protect your rights with a two-step method: (1) we copyright the
library, and (2) we offer you this license, which gives you legal
permission to copy, distribute and/or modify the library.

  To protect each distributor, we want to make it very clear that
there is no warranty for the free library.  Also, if the library is
modified by someone else and passed on, the recipients should know
that what they have is not the original version, so that the original
author's reputation will not be affected by problems that might be
introduced by others.

  Finally, software patents pose a constant threat to the existence of
any free program.  We wish to make sure that a company cannot
effectively restrict the users of a free program by obtaining a
restrictive license from a patent holder.  Therefore, we insist that
any patent license obtained for a version of the library must be
consistent with the full freedom of use specified in this license.

  Most GNU software, including some libraries, is covered by the
ordinary GNU General Public License.  This license, the GNU Lesser
General Public License, applies to certain designated libraries, and
is quite different from the ordinary General Public License.  We use
this license for certain libraries in order to permit linking those
libraries into non-free programs.

  When a program is linked with a library, whether statically or using
a shared library, the combination of the two is legally speaking a
combined work, a derivative of the original library.  The ordinary
General Public License therefore permits such linking only if the
entire combination fits its criteria of freedom.  The Lesser General
Public License permits more lax criteria for linking other code with
the library.

  We call this license the "Lesser" General Public License because it
does Less to protect the user's freedom than the ordinary General
Public License.  It also provides other free software developers Less
of an advantage over competing non-free programs.  These disadvantages
are the reason we use the ordinary General Public License for many
libraries.  However, the Lesser license provides advantages in certain
special circumstances.

  For example, on rare occasions, there may be a special need to
encourage the widest possible use of a certain library, so that it 
becomes
a de-facto standard.  To achieve this, non-free programs must be
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allowed to use the library.  A more frequent case is that a free
library does the same job as widely used non-free libraries.  In this
case, there is little to gain by limiting the free library to free
software only, so we use the Lesser General Public License.

  In other cases, permission to use a particular library in non-free
programs enables a greater number of people to use a large body of
free software.  For example, permission to use the GNU C Library in
non-free programs enables many more people to use the whole GNU
operating system, as well as its variant, the GNU/Linux operating
system.

  Although the Lesser General Public License is Less protective of the
users' freedom, it does ensure that the user of a program that is
linked with the Library has the freedom and the wherewithal to run
that program using a modified version of the Library.

  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.  Pay close attention to the difference between a
"work based on the library" and a "work that uses the library".  The
former contains code derived from the library, whereas the latter must
be combined with the library in order to run.

                  GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION

  0. This License Agreement applies to any software library or other
program which contains a notice placed by the copyright holder or
other authorized party saying it may be distributed under the terms of
this Lesser General Public License (also called "this License").
Each licensee is addressed as "you".

  A "library" means a collection of software functions and/or data
prepared so as to be conveniently linked with application programs
(which use some of those functions and data) to form executables.

  The "Library", below, refers to any such software library or work
which has been distributed under these terms.  A "work based on the
Library" means either the Library or any derivative work under
copyright law: that is to say, a work containing the Library or a
portion of it, either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated
straightforwardly into another language.  (Hereinafter, translation is
included without limitation in the term "modification".)

  "Source code" for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For a library, complete source code means
all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any associated
interface definition files, plus the scripts used to control 
compilation
and installation of the library.

  Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
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covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running a program using the Library is not restricted, and output from
such a program is covered only if its contents constitute a work based
on the Library (independent of the use of the Library in a tool for
writing it).  Whether that is true depends on what the Library does
and what the program that uses the Library does.

  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Library's
complete source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that
you conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an
appropriate copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact
all the notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any
warranty; and distribute a copy of this License along with the
Library.

  You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy,
and you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a
fee.

  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Library or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Library, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:

    a) The modified work must itself be a software library.

    b) You must cause the files modified to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.

    c) You must cause the whole of the work to be licensed at no
    charge to all third parties under the terms of this License.

    d) If a facility in the modified Library refers to a function or a
    table of data to be supplied by an application program that uses
    the facility, other than as an argument passed when the facility
    is invoked, then you must make a good faith effort to ensure that,
    in the event an application does not supply such function or
    table, the facility still operates, and performs whatever part of
    its purpose remains meaningful.

    (For example, a function in a library to compute square roots has
    a purpose that is entirely well-defined independent of the
    application.  Therefore, Subsection 2d requires that any
    application-supplied function or table used by this function must
    be optional: if the application does not supply it, the square
    root function must still compute square roots.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Library,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
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distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Library, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote
it.

Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Library.

In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Library
with the Library (or with a work based on the Library) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.

  3. You may opt to apply the terms of the ordinary GNU General Public
License instead of this License to a given copy of the Library.  To do
this, you must alter all the notices that refer to this License, so
that they refer to the ordinary GNU General Public License, version 2,
instead of to this License.  (If a newer version than version 2 of the
ordinary GNU General Public License has appeared, then you can specify
that version instead if you wish.)  Do not make any other change in
these notices.

  Once this change is made in a given copy, it is irreversible for
that copy, so the ordinary GNU General Public License applies to all
subsequent copies and derivative works made from that copy.

  This option is useful when you wish to copy part of the code of
the Library into a program that is not a library.

  4. You may copy and distribute the Library (or a portion or
derivative of it, under Section 2) in object code or executable form
under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you accompany
it with the complete corresponding machine-readable source code, which
must be distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a
medium customarily used for software interchange.

  If distribution of object code is made by offering access to copy
from a designated place, then offering equivalent access to copy the
source code from the same place satisfies the requirement to
distribute the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  5. A program that contains no derivative of any portion of the
Library, but is designed to work with the Library by being compiled or
linked with it, is called a "work that uses the Library".  Such a
work, in isolation, is not a derivative work of the Library, and
therefore falls outside the scope of this License.

  However, linking a "work that uses the Library" with the Library
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creates an executable that is a derivative of the Library (because it
contains portions of the Library), rather than a "work that uses the
library".  The executable is therefore covered by this License.
Section 6 states terms for distribution of such executables.

  When a "work that uses the Library" uses material from a header file
that is part of the Library, the object code for the work may be a
derivative work of the Library even though the source code is not.
Whether this is true is especially significant if the work can be
linked without the Library, or if the work is itself a library.  The
threshold for this to be true is not precisely defined by law.

  If such an object file uses only numerical parameters, data
structure layouts and accessors, and small macros and small inline
functions (ten lines or less in length), then the use of the object
file is unrestricted, regardless of whether it is legally a derivative
work.  (Executables containing this object code plus portions of the
Library will still fall under Section 6.)

  Otherwise, if the work is a derivative of the Library, you may
distribute the object code for the work under the terms of Section 6.
Any executables containing that work also fall under Section 6,
whether or not they are linked directly with the Library itself.

  6. As an exception to the Sections above, you may also combine or
link a "work that uses the Library" with the Library to produce a
work containing portions of the Library, and distribute that work
under terms of your choice, provided that the terms permit
modification of the work for the customer's own use and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications.

  You must give prominent notice with each copy of the work that the
Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are covered by
this License.  You must supply a copy of this License.  If the work
during execution displays copyright notices, you must include the
copyright notice for the Library among them, as well as a reference
directing the user to the copy of this License.  Also, you must do one
of these things:

    a) Accompany the work with the complete corresponding
    machine-readable source code for the Library including whatever
    changes were used in the work (which must be distributed under
    Sections 1 and 2 above); and, if the work is an executable linked
    with the Library, with the complete machine-readable "work that
    uses the Library", as object code and/or source code, so that the
    user can modify the Library and then relink to produce a modified
    executable containing the modified Library.  (It is understood
    that the user who changes the contents of definitions files in the
    Library will not necessarily be able to recompile the application
    to use the modified definitions.)

    b) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
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    Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (1) uses at run time a
    copy of the library already present on the user's computer system,
    rather than copying library functions into the executable, and (2)
    will operate properly with a modified version of the library, if
    the user installs one, as long as the modified version is
    interface-compatible with the version that the work was made with.

    c) Accompany the work with a written offer, valid for at
    least three years, to give the same user the materials
    specified in Subsection 6a, above, for a charge no more
    than the cost of performing this distribution.

    d) If distribution of the work is made by offering access to copy
    from a designated place, offer equivalent access to copy the above
    specified materials from the same place.

    e) Verify that the user has already received a copy of these
    materials or that you have already sent this user a copy.

  For an executable, the required form of the "work that uses the
Library" must include any data and utility programs needed for
reproducing the executable from it.  However, as a special exception,
the materials to be distributed need not include anything that is
normally distributed (in either source or binary form) with the major
components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the operating system on
which the executable runs, unless that component itself accompanies
the executable.

  It may happen that this requirement contradicts the license
restrictions of other proprietary libraries that do not normally
accompany the operating system.  Such a contradiction means you cannot
use both them and the Library together in an executable that you
distribute.

  7. You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side-by-side in a single library together with other library
facilities not covered by this License, and distribute such a combined
library, provided that the separate distribution of the work based on
the Library and of the other library facilities is otherwise
permitted, and provided that you do these two things:

    a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work
    based on the Library, uncombined with any other library
    facilities.  This must be distributed under the terms of the
    Sections above.

    b) Give prominent notice with the combined library of the fact
    that part of it is a work based on the Library, and explaining
    where to find the accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  8. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or distribute
the Library except as expressly provided under this License.  Any
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attempt otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense, link with, or
distribute the Library is void, and will automatically terminate your
rights under this License.  However, parties who have received copies,
or rights, from you under this License will not have their licenses
terminated so long as such parties remain in full compliance.

  9. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Library or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Library (or any work based on the
Library), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Library or works based on it.

  10. Each time you redistribute the Library (or any work based on the
Library), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute, link with or modify the Library
subject to these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties with
this License.

  11. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Library at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Library by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Library.

If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under 
any
particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to 
apply,
and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other circumstances.

It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.
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This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  12. If the distribution and/or use of the Library is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Library under this License 
may add
an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding those 
countries,
so that distribution is permitted only in or among countries not thus
excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates the limitation as if
written in the body of this License.

  13. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new
versions of the Lesser General Public License from time to time.
Such new versions will be similar in spirit to the present version,
but may differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Library
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and
"any later version", you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that version or of any later version published by
the Free Software Foundation.  If the Library does not specify a
license version number, you may choose any version ever published by
the Free Software Foundation.

  14. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Library into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are incompatible with these,
write to the author to ask for permission.  For software which is
copyrighted by the Free Software Foundation, write to the Free
Software Foundation; we sometimes make exceptions for this.  Our
decision will be guided by the two goals of preserving the free status
of all derivatives of our free software and of promoting the sharing
and reuse of software generally.

          NO WARRANTY

  15. BECAUSE THE LIBRARY IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO
WARRANTY FOR THE LIBRARY, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.
EXCEPT WHEN OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR
OTHER PARTIES PROVIDE THE LIBRARY "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY
KIND, EITHER EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR
PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE
LIBRARY IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE LIBRARY PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME
THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY SERVICING, REPAIR OR CORRECTION.

  16. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN
WRITING WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY
AND/OR REDISTRIBUTE THE LIBRARY AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU
FOR DAMAGES, INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR
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CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES ARISING OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE
LIBRARY (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING
RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED BY YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A
FAILURE OF THE LIBRARY TO OPERATE WITH ANY OTHER SOFTWARE), EVEN IF
SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH
DAMAGES.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

----------------- GNU Lesser General Public License 3.0 
----------------

                   GNU LESSER GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
                       Version 3, 29 June 2007

 Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <https://fsf.org/>
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.

  This version of the GNU Lesser General Public License incorporates
the terms and conditions of version 3 of the GNU General Public
License, supplemented by the additional permissions listed below.

  0. Additional Definitions.

  As used herein, "this License" refers to version 3 of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, and the "GNU GPL" refers to version 3 of the 
GNU
General Public License.

  "The Library" refers to a covered work governed by this License,
other than an Application or a Combined Work as defined below.

  An "Application" is any work that makes use of an interface provided
by the Library, but which is not otherwise based on the Library.
Defining a subclass of a class defined by the Library is deemed a mode
of using an interface provided by the Library.

  A "Combined Work" is a work produced by combining or linking an
Application with the Library.  The particular version of the Library
with which the Combined Work was made is also called the "Linked
Version".

  The "Minimal Corresponding Source" for a Combined Work means the
Corresponding Source for the Combined Work, excluding any source code
for portions of the Combined Work that, considered in isolation, are
based on the Application, and not on the Linked Version.
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  The "Corresponding Application Code" for a Combined Work means the
object code and/or source code for the Application, including any data
and utility programs needed for reproducing the Combined Work from the
Application, but excluding the System Libraries of the Combined Work.

  1. Exception to Section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  You may convey a covered work under sections 3 and 4 of this License
without being bound by section 3 of the GNU GPL.

  2. Conveying Modified Versions.

  If you modify a copy of the Library, and, in your modifications, a
facility refers to a function or data to be supplied by an Application
that uses the facility (other than as an argument passed when the
facility is invoked), then you may convey a copy of the modified
version:

   a) under this License, provided that you make a good faith effort to
   ensure that, in the event an Application does not supply the
   function or data, the facility still operates, and performs
   whatever part of its purpose remains meaningful, or

   b) under the GNU GPL, with none of the additional permissions of
   this License applicable to that copy.

  3. Object Code Incorporating Material from Library Header Files.

  The object code form of an Application may incorporate material from
a header file that is part of the Library.  You may convey such object
code under terms of your choice, provided that, if the incorporated
material is not limited to numerical parameters, data structure
layouts and accessors, or small macros, inline functions and templates
(ten or fewer lines in length), you do both of the following:

   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the object code that the
   Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the object code with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

  4. Combined Works.

  You may convey a Combined Work under terms of your choice that,
taken together, effectively do not restrict modification of the
portions of the Library contained in the Combined Work and reverse
engineering for debugging such modifications, if you also do each of
the following:
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   a) Give prominent notice with each copy of the Combined Work that
   the Library is used in it and that the Library and its use are
   covered by this License.

   b) Accompany the Combined Work with a copy of the GNU GPL and this 
license
   document.

   c) For a Combined Work that displays copyright notices during
   execution, include the copyright notice for the Library among
   these notices, as well as a reference directing the user to the
   copies of the GNU GPL and this license document.

   d) Do one of the following:

       0) Convey the Minimal Corresponding Source under the terms of 
this
       License, and the Corresponding Application Code in a form
       suitable for, and under terms that permit, the user to
       recombine or relink the Application with a modified version of
       the Linked Version to produce a modified Combined Work, in the
       manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL for conveying
       Corresponding Source.

       1) Use a suitable shared library mechanism for linking with the
       Library.  A suitable mechanism is one that (a) uses at run time
       a copy of the Library already present on the user's computer
       system, and (b) will operate properly with a modified version
       of the Library that is interface-compatible with the Linked
       Version.

   e) Provide Installation Information, but only if you would otherwise
   be required to provide such information under section 6 of the
   GNU GPL, and only to the extent that such information is
   necessary to install and execute a modified version of the
   Combined Work produced by recombining or relinking the
   Application with a modified version of the Linked Version. (If
   you use option 4d0, the Installation Information must accompany
   the Minimal Corresponding Source and Corresponding Application
   Code. If you use option 4d1, you must provide the Installation
   Information in the manner specified by section 6 of the GNU GPL
   for conveying Corresponding Source.)

  5. Combined Libraries.

  You may place library facilities that are a work based on the
Library side by side in a single library together with other library
facilities that are not Applications and are not covered by this
License, and convey such a combined library under terms of your
choice, if you do both of the following:

   a) Accompany the combined library with a copy of the same work based
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   on the Library, uncombined with any other library facilities,
   conveyed under the terms of this License.

   b) Give prominent notice with the combined library that part of it
   is a work based on the Library, and explaining where to find the
   accompanying uncombined form of the same work.

  6. Revised Versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License.

  The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new versions
of the GNU Lesser General Public License from time to time. Such new
versions will be similar in spirit to the present version, but may
differ in detail to address new problems or concerns.

  Each version is given a distinguishing version number. If the
Library as you received it specifies that a certain numbered version
of the GNU Lesser General Public License "or any later version"
applies to it, you have the option of following the terms and
conditions either of that published version or of any later version
published by the Free Software Foundation. If the Library as you
received it does not specify a version number of the GNU Lesser
General Public License, you may choose any version of the GNU Lesser
General Public License ever published by the Free Software Foundation.

  If the Library as you received it specifies that a proxy can decide
whether future versions of the GNU Lesser General Public License shall
apply, that proxy's public statement of acceptance of any version is
permanent authorization for you to choose that version for the
Library.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
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THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN
THE SOFTWARE.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

================================ Notices 
===============================

commons-codec 

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-io

Apache Commons IO
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
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-

commons-lang3

Apache Commons Lang
Copyright 2001-2018 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jackson-annotations
jackson-core
jackson-databind
jackson-jaxrs-base
jackson-datatype-jsr310
jackson-datatype-jdk8
jackson-module-jaxb-annotations

# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

Jackson can be used for any purpose, but to (re)distribute it,  
distributors
(such as libraries and frameworks that use Jackson) will need to
choose which License they want to apply to distribution, and to use 
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appropriate
jars that enclose license documentation.
No work needed beyond choosing the appropriate jar(s).

Currently two Open Source licenses are available for use:

* Apache License 2.0 (AL 2.0)
* Lesser/Library General Public License (LGPL 2.1)

These licenses have proven adequate to cover all current use cases.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jakarta.ws.rs-api

# Notices for Jakarta RESTful Web Services

This content is produced and maintained by the **Jakarta RESTful Web 
Services**
project.

* Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jaxrs

## Trademarks

**Jakarta RESTful Web Services** is a trademark of the Eclipse 
Foundation.

## Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For
more information regarding authorship of content, please consult the 
listed
source code repository logs.

## Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms
of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be made
available under the following Secondary Licenses when the conditions 
for such
availability set forth in the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 are 
satisfied: GNU
General Public License, version 2 with the GNU Classpath Exception 
which is
available at https://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-

2735



exception-2.0

## Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jaxrs-api

## Third-party Content

This project leverages the following third party content.

javaee-api (7.0)

* License: Apache-2.0 AND W3C

JUnit (4.11)

* License: Common Public License 1.0

Mockito (2.16.0)

* Project: http://site.mockito.org
* Source: https://github.com/mockito/mockito/releases/tag/v2.16.0

## Cryptography

Content may contain encryption software. The country in which you are 
currently
may have restrictions on the import, possession, and use, and/or re-
export to
another country, of encryption software. BEFORE using any encryption 
software,
please check the country's laws, regulations and policies concerning 
the import,
possession, or use, and re-export of encryption software, to see if 
this is
permitted.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

jersey-client
jersey-hk2
jersey-media-json-jackson

# Notice for Jersey
This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jersey project.

*  Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.jersey

## Trademarks
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Eclipse Jersey is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

## Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers. For
more information regarding authorship of content, please consult the 
listed
source code repository logs.

## Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms
of the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 which is available at
http://www.eclipse.org/legal/epl-2.0. This Source Code may also be made
available under the following Secondary Licenses when the conditions 
for such
availability set forth in the Eclipse Public License v. 2.0 are 
satisfied: GNU
General Public License, version 2 with the GNU Classpath Exception 
which is
available at https://www.gnu.org/software/classpath/license.html.

SPDX-License-Identifier: EPL-2.0 OR GPL-2.0 WITH Classpath-
exception-2.0

## Source Code
The project maintains the following source code repositories:

* https://github.com/eclipse-ee4j/jersey

## Third-party Content

Angular JS, v1.6.6
* License MIT (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-license.php)
* Project: http://angularjs.org
* Coyright: (c) 2010-2017 Google, Inc.

aopalliance Version 1
* License: all the source code provided by AOP Alliance is Public 
Domain.
* Project: http://aopalliance.sourceforge.net
* Copyright: Material in the public domain is not protected by 
copyright

Bean Validation API 2.0.2
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://beanvalidation.org/1.1/
* Copyright: 2009, Red Hat, Inc. and/or its affiliates, and individual 
contributors
* by the @authors tag.
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Hibernate Validator CDI, 6.1.2.Final 
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: https://beanvalidation.org/
* Repackaged in 
org.glassfish.jersey.server.validation.internal.hibernate

Bootstrap v3.3.7
* License: MIT license (https://github.com/twbs/bootstrap/blob/master/
LICENSE)
* Project: http://getbootstrap.com
* Copyright: 2011-2016 Twitter, Inc

javax.inject Version: 1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (C) 2009 The JSR-330 Expert Group

Javassist Version 3.25.0-GA
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: http://www.javassist.org/
* Copyright (C) 1999- Shigeru Chiba. All Rights Reserved.

Jackson JAX-RS Providers Version 2.10.1
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Project: https://github.com/FasterXML/jackson-jaxrs-providers
* Copyright: (c) 2009-2011 FasterXML, LLC. All rights reserved unless 
otherwise indicated.

jQuery v1.12.4
* License: jquery.org/license
* Project: jquery.org
* Copyright: (c) jQuery Foundation

jQuery Barcode plugin 0.3
* License: MIT & GPL (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php &
http://www.gnu.org/licenses/gpl.html)
* Project:  http://www.pasella.it/projects/jQuery/barcode
* Copyright: (c) 2009 Antonello Pasella antonello.pasella@gmail.com

JSR-166 Extension - JEP 266
* License: CC0
* No copyright
* Written by Doug Lea with assistance from members of JCP JSR-166 
Expert Group and
released to the public domain, as explained at http://
creativecommons.org/publicdomain/zero/1.0/

KineticJS, v4.7.1
* License: MIT license (http://www.opensource.org/licenses/mit-
license.php)
* Project: http://www.kineticjs.com, https://github.com/ericdrowell/
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KineticJS
* Copyright: Eric Rowell

org.objectweb.asm Version 8.0
* License: Modified BSD (https://asm.ow2.io/license.html)
* Copyright (c) 2000-2011 INRIA, France Telecom. All rights reserved.

org.osgi.core version 6.0.0
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) OSGi Alliance (2005, 2008). All Rights Reserved.

org.glassfish.jersey.server.internal.monitoring.core
* License: Apache License, 2.0
* Copyright (c) 2015-2018 Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
* Copyright 2010-2013 Coda Hale and Yammer, Inc.

W3.org documents
* License: W3C License
* Copyright: Copyright (c) 1994-2001 World Wide Web Consortium, 
(Massachusetts
Institute of Technology, Institut National de Recherche en 
Informatique et en
Automatique, Keio University). All Rights Reserved.
http://www.w3.org/Consortium/Legal/

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

========================= Fourth Party Notices 
=========================

com.nimbusds:nimbus-jose-jwt

Nimbus JOSE + JWT

Copyright 2012 - 2020, Connect2id Ltd.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-

commons-logging

Apache Commons Logging
Copyright 2003-2016 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
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-

jakarta.validation-api

Notices for Eclipse Jakarta Bean Validation

This content is produced and maintained by the Eclipse Jakarta Bean 
Validation project.

Project home: https://projects.eclipse.org/projects/ee4j.bean-
validation

- Trademarks

Jakarta Bean Validation is a trademark of the Eclipse Foundation.

- Copyright

All content is the property of the respective authors or their 
employers.
For more information regarding authorship of content, please consult 
the listed
source code repository logs.

- Declared Project Licenses

This program and the accompanying materials are made available under 
the terms of
the Apache License, Version 2.0 which is available at
https://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0.

SPDX-License-Identifier: Apache-2.0

- Source Code

The project maintains the following source code repositories:

The specification repository
The API repository
The TCK repository

- Third-party Content

This project leverages the following third party content.

Test dependencies:

    TestNG - Apache License 2.0
    JCommander - Apache License 2.0
    SnakeYAML - Apache License 2.0

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
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Bouncy Castle License
Copyright (c) 2000 - 2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc. 
(https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.
---------------------------------------

=======================================================================
=

jackson-databind 2.15.0

Third-party Licenses & Copyright Notices
=======================================================================
============

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
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      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
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sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
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          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.
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   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
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   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Fourth-party Licenses & Copyright Notices
=======================================================================
============

- com.fasterxml.jackson.core.jackson-annotations: Apache License 
Version 2.0

- com.fasterxml.jackson.core.jackson-core: Apache License Version 2.0

- ch.randelshofer.fastdoubleparser: MIT License

MIT License

Copyright (c) 2021 Werner Randelshofer, Switzerland.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights

2746



to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

jackson-core 2.15.2

Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
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      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
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      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
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          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.
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   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
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      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
==================================================
Fourth-party Licenses & Copyright Notices
==================================================
org.junit 5.9.2 License
==================================================
Eclipse Public License - v 2.0
THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC LICENSE (“AGREEMENT”). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF 
THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. Definitions
“Contribution” means:

a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content 
Distributed under this Agreement, and
b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
i) changes to the Program, and
ii) additions to the Program; where such changes and/or additions to 
the Program originate from and are Distributed by that particular 
Contributor. A Contribution “originates” from a Contributor if it was 
added to the Program by such Contributor itself or anyone acting on 
such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include changes or 
additions to the Program that are not Modified Works.
“Contributor” means any person or entity that Distributes the Program.

“Licensed Patents” mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution 
alone or when combined with the Program.

“Program” means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

“Recipient” means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement 
or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

“Derivative Works” shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or 
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other form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for 
which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship.

“Modified Works” shall mean any work in Source Code or other form that 
results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the 
contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any new 
file in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program. 
Modified Works shall not include works that contain only declarations, 
interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of the Program solely 
in each case in order to link to, bind by name, or subclass the 
Program or Modified Works thereof.

“Distribute” means the acts of a) distributing or b) making available 
in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

“Source Code” means the form of a Program preferred for making 
modifications, including but not limited to software source code, 
documentation source, and configuration files.

“Secondary License” means either the GNU General Public License, 
Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any 
exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial 
Contributor.

2. Grant of Rights
a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright 
license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, 
publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such 
Contributor, if any, and such Derivative Works.

b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent 
license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, 
import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, in Source Code or other form. This patent license shall apply to 
the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, at the time 
the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such addition of the 
Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the Licensed 
Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other combinations 
which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed 
hereunder.

c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are 
provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the 
patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity. Each 
Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims brought by 
any other entity based on infringement of intellectual property rights 
or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the rights and licenses 
granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes sole responsibility 
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to secure any other intellectual property rights needed, if any. For 
example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to Distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility 
to acquire that license before distributing the Program.

d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has sufficient 
copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright 
license set forth in this Agreement.

e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary License, no Contributor 
makes additional grants to any Recipient (other than those set forth 
in this Agreement) as a result of such Recipient's receipt of the 
Program under the terms of a Secondary License (if permitted under the 
terms of Section 3).

3. Requirements
3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in 
accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany the 
Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program is 
available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to obtain 
it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily used for 
software exchange; and

b) the Contributor may Distribute the Program under a license 
different than this Agreement, provided that such license:

i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all other Contributors all 
warranties and conditions, express and implied, including warranties 
or conditions of title and non-infringement, and implied warranties or 
conditions of merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose;
ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other Contributors all 
liability for damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental 
and consequential damages, such as lost profits;
iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights in the 
Source Code under section 3.2; and
iv) requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any party 
to be under a license that satisfies the requirements of this section 
3.
3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the Program 
(i) is combined with other material in a separate file or files made 
available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the initial Contributor 
attached to the Source Code the notice described in Exhibit A of this 
Agreement, then the Program may be made available under the terms of 
such Secondary Licenses, and
b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program.
3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent, 
trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
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limitations of liability (“notices”) contained within the Program from 
any copy of the Program which they Distribute, provided that 
Contributors may add their own appropriate notices.

4. Commercial Distribution
Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with respect to end users, business partners and the 
like. While this license is intended to facilitate the commercial use 
of the Program, the Contributor who includes the Program in a 
commercial product offering should do so in a manner which does not 
create potential liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a 
Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such Contributor (“Commercial Contributor”) hereby agrees to defend 
and indemnify every other Contributor (“Indemnified Contributor”) 
against any losses, damages and costs (collectively “Losses”) arising 
from claims, lawsuits and other legal actions brought by a third party 
against the Indemnified Contributor to the extent caused by the acts 
or omissions of such Commercial Contributor in connection with its 
distribution of the Program in a commercial product offering. The 
obligations in this section do not apply to any claims or Losses 
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly 
notify the Commercial Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) 
allow the Commercial Contributor to control, and cooperate with the 
Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any related settlement 
negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may participate in any such 
claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance 
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance 
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's responsibility 
alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to 
defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other 
Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor 
must pay those damages.

5. No Warranty
EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT 
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN “AS IS” 
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the 
appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes all 
risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement, 
including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors, 
compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, programs 
or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.
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6. Disclaimer of Liability
EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT 
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS 
SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING 
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR 
DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED 
HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. General
If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of 
the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further 
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the 
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity 
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of 
the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this 
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of 
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's 
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use 
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable. 
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any licenses 
granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and 
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward 
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of 
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement 
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse Foundation 
is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may assign 
the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable 
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing version number. The Program (including Contributions) 
may always be Distributed subject to the version of the Agreement 
under which it was received. In addition, after a new version of the 
Agreement is published, Contributor may elect to Distribute the 
Program (including its Contributions) under the new version.

Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient 
receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any 
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Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication, 
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted 
under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement is 
intended to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor or 
Recipient. No third-party beneficiary rights are created under this 
Agreement.

Exhibit A - Form of Secondary Licenses Notice
“This Source Code may also be made available under the following 
Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set forth 
in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied: {name license(s), 
version(s), and exceptions or additional permissions here}.”

Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this Exhibit A is 
not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary Licenses.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE 
file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to 
look for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

==================================================
org.junit 5.9.2 Notices
==================================================
Open Source Licenses
This product may include a number of subcomponents with separate 
copyright notices and license terms. Your use of the source code for 
these subcomponents is subject to the terms and conditions of the 
subcomponent's license, as noted in the LICENSE-.md files.

Commons Codec 1.16.0

Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2023 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

Apache License
Version 2.0, January 2004
http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
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"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
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on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:

You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
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additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
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against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.

END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

GSON 2.10.1

Google Gson

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
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      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
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      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 

2763



contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.
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   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright 2008-2011 Google Inc.

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
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   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

HttpComponents Client 5.2.1

Apache HttpComponents Client
Copyright 1999-2022 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

                   Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.
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      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
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      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
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          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 

2769



License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

=======================================================================
==

This project includes Public Suffix List copied from
<https://publicsuffix.org/list/effective_tld_names.dat>
licensed under the terms of the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0

Full license text: <http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/>

Mozilla Public License Version 2.0
==================================

1. Definitions
--------------

1.1. "Contributor"
    means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes to
    the creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"
    means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) used
    by a Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.
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1.3. "Contribution"
    means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"
    means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached
    the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code
    Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case
    including portions thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
    means

    (a) that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described
        in Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

    (b) that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the
        terms of a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"
    means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"
    means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, in
    a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"
    means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"
    means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible,
    whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and
    all of the rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"
    means any of the following:

    (a) any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered
        Software; or

    (b) any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered
        Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor
    means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
    process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
    Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the
    License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having
    made, import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its
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    Contributor Version.

1.12. "Secondary License"
    means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the GNU
    Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General
    Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those
    licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"
    means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")
    means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under this
    License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that
    controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. 
For
    purposes of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct
    or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity,
    whether by contract or otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than
    fifty percent (50%) of the outstanding shares or beneficial
    ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions
--------------------------------

2.1. Grants

Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
non-exclusive license:

(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark)
    Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available,
    modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
    Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, 
or
    as part of a Larger Work; and

(b) under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer
    for sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
    Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date

The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution
become effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor 
first
distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted 
under
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this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the
distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a
Contributor:

(a) for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software;
    or

(b) for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third party's
    modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its
    Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
    Version); or

(c) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence of
    its Contributions.

This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with
the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to
distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License 
(if
permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights
to grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted
in Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities
-------------------

3.1. Distribution of Source Form
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All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any
Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be under
the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source
Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may not
attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source Code
Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

(a) such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code
    Form, as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients 
of
    the Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code
    Form by reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more
    than the cost of distribution to the recipient; and

(b) You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
    License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the
    license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter
    the recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice,
provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License for
the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered
Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and 
the
Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered Software
under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of
the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the Covered
Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
License(s).

3.4. Notices

You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
(including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty,
or limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form of
the Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices to
the extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support,
indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered
Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on
behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any

2774



such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered 
by
You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any
liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to any
jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
---------------------------------------------------

If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this
License with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to
statute, judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with
the terms of this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b)
describe the limitations and the code they affect. Such description 
must
be placed in a text file included with all distributions of the Covered
Software under this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute
or regulation, such description must be sufficiently detailed for a
recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination
--------------

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate automatically
if You fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become
compliant, then the rights granted under this License from a particular
Contributor are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such
Contributor explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on 
an
ongoing basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the
non-compliance by some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have
come back into compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular
Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor
notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is 
the
first time You have received notice of non-compliance with this License
from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after
Your receipt of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version
directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights granted to
You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under Section
2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all
end user license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) 
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which
have been validly granted by You or Your distributors under this 
License
prior to termination shall survive termination.

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  6. Disclaimer of Warranty                                           
*
*  -------------------------                                           
*
*                                                                      
*
*  Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is"       
*
*  basis, without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or  
*
*  statutory, including, without limitation, warranties that the       
*
*  Covered Software is free of defects, merchantable, fit for a        
*
*  particular purpose or non-infringing. The entire risk as to the     
*
*  quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You.        
*
*  Should any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You     
*
*  (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary servicing,   
*
*  repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an   
*
*  essential part of this License. No use of any Covered Software is   
*
*  authorized under this License except under this disclaimer.         
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

***********************************************************************
*
*                                                                      
*
*  7. Limitation of Liability                                          
*
*  --------------------------                                          
*
*                                                                      
*
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*  Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort      
*
*  (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any           
*
*  Contributor, or anyone who distributes Covered Software as          
*
*  permitted above, be liable to You for any direct, indirect,         
*
*  special, incidental, or consequential damages of any character      
*
*  including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, loss of    
*
*  goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any    
*
*  and all other commercial damages or losses, even if such party      
*
*  shall have been informed of the possibility of such damages. This   
*
*  limitation of liability shall not apply to liability for death or   
*
*  personal injury resulting from such party's negligence to the       
*
*  extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some               
*
*  jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of           
*
*  incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and          
*
*  limitation may not apply to You.                                    
*
*                                                                      
*
***********************************************************************
*

8. Litigation
-------------

Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the
courts of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal
place of business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions.
Nothing in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring
cross-claims or counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous
----------------

This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject
matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides
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that the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter
shall not be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License
---------------------------

10.1. New Versions

Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or
publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given a
distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version
of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the license
steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to
create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
modified version of this License if you rename the license and remove
any references to the name of the license steward (except to note that
such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
Licenses

If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With
Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the
notice described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
-------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public
  License, v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this
  file, You can obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular
file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE
file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look
for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice
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---------------------------------------------------------

  This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as
  defined by the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.

***********************************************************************
*******
Fourth Party Dependencies:

1) SLF4J source code and binaries are distributed under the MIT 
license.

 Copyright (c) 2004-2017 QOS.ch
 All rights reserved.

 Permission is hereby granted, free  of charge, to any person obtaining
 a  copy  of this  software  and  associated  documentation files  (the
 "Software"), to  deal in  the Software without  restriction, including
 without limitation  the rights to  use, copy, modify,  merge, publish,
 distribute,  sublicense, and/or sell  copies of  the Software,  and to
 permit persons to whom the Software  is furnished to do so, subject to
 the following conditions:
 
 The  above  copyright  notice  and  this permission  notice  shall  be
 included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
 
 THE  SOFTWARE IS  PROVIDED  "AS  IS", WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF ANY  KIND,
 EXPRESS OR  IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED  TO THE  WARRANTIES OF
 MERCHANTABILITY,    FITNESS    FOR    A   PARTICULAR    PURPOSE    AND
 NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
 LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
 OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
 WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

---------------------------------------------------------

2) Apache HttpComponents Core
Copyright 2005-2022 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

---------------------------------------------------------

3) Apache Commons Codec
Copyright 2002-2021 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

src/test/org/apache/commons/codec/language/DoubleMetaphoneTest.java
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contains test data from http://aspell.net/test/orig/batch0.tab.
Copyright (C) 2002 Kevin Atkinson (kevina@gnu.org)

=======================================================================
========

The content of package org.apache.commons.codec.language.bm has been 
translated
from the original php source code available at http://stevemorse.org/
phoneticinfo.htm
with permission from the original authors.
Original source copyright:
Copyright (c) 2008 Alexander Beider & Stephen P. Morse.

bc-fips 1.0.2.4

Copyright (c) 2000 - 2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc. 
(https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

bcpkix-fips 1.0.7

https://www.bouncycastle.org/licence.html

Copyright (c) 2000 - 2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc. 
(https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
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without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

-------------
4P Dependencies:

org.bouncycastle:bc-fips

Copyright (c) 2000 - 2021 The Legion of the Bouncy Castle Inc. 
(https://www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including 
without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, 
distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to 
permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to 
the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. 
IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

log4j-core 2.22.1

Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/
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   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
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      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
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      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
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with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
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      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
----------------  
Notice:
Apache Log4j Core
Copyright 1999-2012 Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

ResolverUtil.java
Copyright 2005-2006 Tim Fennell

-----------------------------------------------------------------------
----------------
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Apache Log4j
Copyright 1999-2021 Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

ResolverUtil.java
Copyright 2005-2006 Tim Fennell

Dumbster SMTP test server
Copyright 2004 Jason Paul Kitchen

TypeUtil.java
Copyright 2002-2012 Ramnivas Laddad, Juergen Hoeller, Chris Beams

picocli (http://picocli.info)
Copyright 2017 Remko Popma

TimeoutBlockingWaitStrategy.java and parts of Util.java
Copyright 2011 LMAX Ltd.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
----------------

Fourth Party Dependencies

org.apache.logging.log4j » log4j-api
The Apache License, Version 2.0

Notice:

Apache Log4j API
Copyright 1999-2022 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

log4j-api 2.22.1

Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
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document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
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owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.
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   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
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      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
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      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

---------- Notice.txt Log4j-api -------

Apache Log4j API
Copyright 1999-2022 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

---------- Notice.txt Log4j -------

Apache Log4j
Copyright 1999-2021 Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

ResolverUtil.java
Copyright 2005-2006 Tim Fennell
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Dumbster SMTP test server
Copyright 2004 Jason Paul Kitchen

TypeUtil.java
Copyright 2002-2012 Ramnivas Laddad, Juergen Hoeller, Chris Beams

picocli (http://picocli.info)
Copyright 2017 Remko Popma

TimeoutBlockingWaitStrategy.java and parts of Util.java
Copyright 2011 LMAX Ltd.

HashiCorp go-cleanhttp 0.5.2

Copyright (c) 2015 HashiCorp, Inc.
 
Mozilla Public License, version 2.0

1. Definitions

1.1. "Contributor"

     means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes 
to the
     creation of, or owns Covered Software.

1.2. "Contributor Version"

     means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) 
used by a
     Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.

1.3. "Contribution"

     means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.

1.4. "Covered Software"

     means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached the
     notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code 
Form, and
     Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including 
portions
     thereof.

1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
     means
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     a. that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described 
in
        Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or

     b. that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the 
terms of
        a Secondary License.

1.6. "Executable Form"

     means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.

1.7. "Larger Work"

     means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, 
in a
     separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.

1.8. "License"

     means this document.

1.9. "Licensable"

     means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, 
whether
     at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all of 
the
     rights conveyed by this License.

1.10. "Modifications"

     means any of the following:

     a. any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered 
Software; or

     b. any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered 
Software.

1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor

      means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
      process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
      Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the 
License,
      by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, 
import,
      or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor 
Version.
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1.12. "Secondary License"

      means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the 
GNU Lesser
      General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General 
Public
      License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.

1.13. "Source Code Form"

      means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.

1.14. "You" (or "Your")

      means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under 
this
      License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that 
controls, is
      controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes 
of this
      definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, 
to cause
      the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or
      otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of 
the
      outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.

2. License Grants and Conditions

2.1. Grants

     Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
     non-exclusive license:

     a. under intellectual property rights (other than patent or 
trademark)
        Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make 
available,
        modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
        Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with 
Modifications, or
        as part of a Larger Work; and

     b. under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, 
offer for
        sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
        Contributions or its Contributor Version.

2.2. Effective Date
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     The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any 
Contribution
     become effective for each Contribution on the date the 
Contributor first
     distributes such Contribution.

2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope

     The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights 
granted under
     this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the
     distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
     Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
granted by a
     Contributor:

     a. for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered 
Software; or

     b. for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
party's
        modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of 
its
        Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
        Version); or

     c. under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the 
absence of
        its Contributions.

     This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
     or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply 
with
     the notice requirements in Section 3.4).

2.4. Subsequent Licenses

     No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice 
to
     distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
     License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary 
License (if
     permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).

2.5. Representation

     Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
     Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient 
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rights to
     grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.

2.6. Fair Use

     This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
     applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
     equivalents.

2.7. Conditions

     Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses 
granted in
     Section 2.1.

3. Responsibilities

3.1. Distribution of Source Form

     All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, 
including any
     Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be 
under
     the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source
     Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
     License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may 
not
     attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source 
Code
     Form.

3.2. Distribution of Executable Form

     If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:

     a. such Covered Software must also be made available in Source 
Code Form,
        as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of 
the
        Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code 
Form by
        reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than 
the cost
        of distribution to the recipient; and

     b. You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
        License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that 
the
        license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or 
alter the
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        recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.

3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work

     You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your 
choice,
     provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License for
     the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of 
Covered
     Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, 
and the
     Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
     License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered 
Software
     under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the 
recipient of
     the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the 
Covered
     Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
     License(s).

3.4. Notices

     You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
     (including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of 
warranty, or
     limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form 
of the
     Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices 
to the
     extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.

3.5. Application of Additional Terms

     You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, 
support,
     indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of 
Covered
     Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not 
on
     behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that 
any
     such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered by
     You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor 
for any
     liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
     indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
     disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to 
any
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     jurisdiction.

4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation

   If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this 
License
   with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute,
   judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the 
terms of
   this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the
   limitations and the code they affect. Such description must be 
placed in a
   text file included with all distributions of the Covered Software 
under
   this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute or 
regulation,
   such description must be sufficiently detailed for a recipient of 
ordinary
   skill to be able to understand it.

5. Termination

5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically if You
     fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become 
compliant,
     then the rights granted under this License from a particular 
Contributor
     are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such 
Contributor
     explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an 
ongoing
     basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the non-
compliance by
     some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have come back 
into
     compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular Contributor 
are
     reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor notifies You 
of the
     non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is the first time 
You have
     received notice of non-compliance with this License from such
     Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after Your 
receipt
     of the notice.

5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
     infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
     counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor 
Version
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     directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights 
granted to
     You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under 
Section
     2.1 of this License shall terminate.

5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all 
end user
     license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which 
have been
     validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License 
prior to
     termination shall survive termination.

6. Disclaimer of Warranty

   Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" basis,
   without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or 
statutory,
   including, without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software 
is free
   of defects, merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-
infringing.
   The entire risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered 
Software
   is with You. Should any Covered Software prove defective in any 
respect,
   You (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary 
servicing,
   repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an 
essential
   part of this License. No use of  any Covered Software is authorized 
under
   this License except under this disclaimer.

7. Limitation of Liability

   Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
   negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or 
anyone who
   distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You 
for any
   direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any
   character including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, 
loss of
   goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any 
and all
   other commercial damages or losses, even if such party shall have 
been
   informed of the possibility of such damages. This limitation of 
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liability
   shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury resulting 
from
   such party's negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such
   limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or 
limitation of
   incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and 
limitation may
   not apply to You.

8. Litigation

   Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts
   of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place 
of
   business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
   jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. 
Nothing
   in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring cross-
claims or
   counter-claims.

9. Miscellaneous

   This License represents the complete agreement concerning the 
subject
   matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
   unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
   necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which 
provides that
   the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter 
shall not
   be used to construe this License against a Contributor.

10. Versions of the License

10.1. New Versions

      Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
      10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or
      publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given 
a
      distinguishing version number.

10.2. Effect of New Versions

      You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the 
version
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      of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
      or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the 
license
      steward.

10.3. Modified Versions

      If you create software not governed by this License, and you 
want to
      create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
      modified version of this License if you rename the license and 
remove
      any references to the name of the license steward (except to 
note that
      such modified license differs from this License).

10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
      Licenses If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is
      Incompatible With Secondary Licenses under the terms of this 
version of
      the License, the notice described in Exhibit B of this License 
must be
      attached.

Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice

      This Source Code Form is subject to the
      terms of the Mozilla Public License, v.
      2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not
      distributed with this file, You can
      obtain one at
      http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file,
then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a
relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such 
a
notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice

      This Source Code Form is "Incompatible
      With Secondary Licenses", as defined by
      the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.
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go-retryablehttp 0.7.5

------------------------------ Top-Level License 
-------------------------------
SPDX:MPL-2.0
---------------------------------- Copyright 
-----------------------------------
Copyright (c) 2015 HashiCorp, Inc.
----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
The terms of the Oracle license do NOT apply to this program; it is 
licensed under the Mozilla Public License 2.0, separately from the 
Oracle programs you receive. Any provisions of the Oracle license that 
are different from the MPL are offered solely by Oracle. In 
particular, all warranties, support and indemnities are provided by 
Oracle alone, and not any other contributors to the MPL 2 code. 

The Source Code is available under the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0 
and is located at https://www.oracle.com/downloads/opensource/software-
components-source-code.html
If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You can 
obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.

-  MPL-2.0
== SPDX:MPL-2.0
Mozilla Public License Version 2.0
1. Definitions 
1.1. "Contributor" means each individual or legal entity that creates,
contributes to the creation of, or owns Covered Software.
1.2. "Contributor Version" means the combination of the Contributions 
of
others (if any) used by a Contributor and that particular 
Contributor&apos;s
Contribution.
1.3. "Contribution" means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.
1.4. "Covered Software" means Source Code Form to which the initial
Contributor has attached the notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form 
of such
Source Code Form, and Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each 
case
including portions thereof.
1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" means
(a) that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described in 
Exhibit
B to the Covered Software; or
(b) that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of 
version
1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the terms of a 
Secondary
License.
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1.6. "Executable Form" means any form of the work other than Source 
Code Form.
1.7. "Larger Work" means a work that combines Covered Software with 
other
material, in a separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.
1.8. "License" means this document.
1.9. "Licensable" means having the right to grant, to the maximum 
extent
possible, whether at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, 
any and
all of the rights conveyed by this License.
1.10. "Modifications" means any of the following:
(a) any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to, 
deletion
from, or modification of the contents of Covered Software; or
(b) any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered 
Software.
1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor means any patent claim(s), 
including
without limitation, method, process, and apparatus claims, in any 
patent
Licensable by such Contributor that would be infringed, but for the 
grant of
the License, by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having 
made,
import, or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor 
Version.
1.12. "Secondary License" means either the GNU General Public License, 
Version
2.0, the GNU Lesser General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero
General Public License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those 
licenses.
1.13. "Source Code Form" means the form of the work preferred for 
making
modifications.
1.14. "You" (or "Your") means an individual or a legal entity 
exercising
rights under this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any 
entity that
controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with You. For 
purposes
of this definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, 
to
cause the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or
otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of the
outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.
2. License Grants and Conditions 
2.1. Grants
Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free, non-
exclusive
license:
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(a) under intellectual property rights (other than patent or trademark)
Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make available, 
modify,
display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its Contributions, 
either
on an unmodified basis, with Modifications, or as part of a Larger 
Work; and
(b) under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, offer 
for
sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its 
Contributions or
its Contributor Version.
2.2. Effective Date
The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any Contribution 
become
effective for each Contribution on the date the Contributor first 
distributes
such Contribution.
2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope
The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights granted 
under this
License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied from the
distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is granted by a
Contributor:
(a) for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered Software; 
or
(b) for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
party&apos;s
modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of its
Contributions with other software (except as part of its Contributor 
Version);
or
(c) under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the absence 
of its
Contributions.
This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks, or
logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply with 
the notice
requirements in Section 3.4).
2.4. Subsequent Licenses
No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice to
distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this 
License
(see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary License (if 
permitted
under the terms of Section 3.3).
2.5. Representation
Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its 
Contributions
are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient rights to grant the 
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rights
to its Contributions conveyed by this License.
2.6. Fair Use
This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under 
applicable
copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other equivalents.
2.7. Conditions
Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses granted 
in
Section 2.1.
3. Responsibilities 
3.1. Distribution of Source Form
All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, including any
Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be 
under the
terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the Source Code 
Form of
the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this License, and how 
they
can obtain a copy of this License. You may not attempt to alter or 
restrict
the recipients&apos; rights in the Source Code Form.
3.2. Distribution of Executable Form
If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:
(a) such Covered Software must also be made available in Source Code 
Form, as
described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of the 
Executable
Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code Form by reasonable 
means
in a timely manner, at a charge no more than the cost of distribution 
to the
recipient; and
(b) You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this 
License,
or sublicense it under different terms, provided that the license for 
the
Executable Form does not attempt to limit or alter the 
recipients&apos; rights
in the Source Code Form under this License.
3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work
You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your choice,
provided that You also comply with the requirements of this License 
for the
Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of Covered 
Software with
a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, and the Covered 
Software is
not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this License permits You to
additionally distribute such Covered Software under the terms of such
Secondary License(s), so that the recipient of the Larger Work may, at 
their
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option, further distribute the Covered Software under the terms of 
either this
License or such Secondary License(s).
3.4. Notices
You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices 
(including
copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations of
liability) contained within the Source Code Form of the Covered 
Software,
except that You may alter any license notices to the extent required 
to remedy
known factual inaccuracies.
3.5. Application of Additional Terms
You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, support, 
indemnity
or liability obligations to one or more recipients of Covered Software.
However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not on behalf of 
any
Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that any such warranty,
support, indemnity, or liability obligation is offered by You alone, 
and You
hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor for any liability incurred 
by such
Contributor as a result of warranty, support, indemnity or liability 
terms You
offer. You may include additional disclaimers of warranty and 
limitations of
liability specific to any jurisdiction.
4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation   
If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this 
License
with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute, 
judicial
order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the terms of this 
License
to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the limitations and 
the code
they affect. Such description must be placed in a text file included 
with all
distributions of the Covered Software under this License. Except to 
the extent
prohibited by statute or regulation, such description must be 
sufficiently
detailed for a recipient of ordinary skill to be able to understand it.
5. Termination 
5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically if You
fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become 
compliant, then
the rights granted under this License from a particular Contributor are
reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such Contributor 
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explicitly and
finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an ongoing basis, if such
Contributor fails to notify You of the non-compliance by some 
reasonable means
prior to 60 days after You have come back into compliance. Moreover, 
Your
grants from a particular Contributor are reinstated on an ongoing 
basis if
such Contributor notifies You of the non-compliance by some reasonable 
means,
this is the first time You have received notice of non-compliance with 
this
License from such Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 
days after
Your receipt of the notice.
5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions, counter-
claims,
and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor Version directly or 
indirectly
infringes any patent, then the rights granted to You by any and all
Contributors for the Covered Software under Section 2.1 of this 
License shall
terminate.
5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all 
end user
license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which have 
been
validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License prior to
termination shall survive termination.
6. Disclaimer of Warranty   
Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" basis, 
without
warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or statutory, 
including,
without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software is free of 
defects,
merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-infringing. The 
entire risk
as to the quality and performance of the Covered Software is with You. 
Should
any Covered Software prove defective in any respect, You (not any 
Contributor)
assume the cost of any necessary servicing, repair, or correction. This
disclaimer of warranty constitutes an essential part of this License. 
No use
of any Covered Software is authorized under this License except under 
this
disclaimer.
7. Limitation of Liability   
Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
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(including
negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or anyone 
who
distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You for 
any
direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any
character including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, 
loss of
goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and 
all other
commercial damages or losses, even if such party shall have been 
informed of
the possibility of such damages. This limitation of liability shall 
not apply
to liability for death or personal injury resulting from such 
party&apos;s
negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such limitation. Some
jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or limitation of incidental or
consequential damages, so this exclusion and limitation may not apply 
to You.
8. Litigation   
Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts of a
jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place of 
business and
such litigation shall be governed by laws of that jurisdiction, without
reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. Nothing in this Section 
shall
prevent a party&apos;s ability to bring cross-claims or counter-claims.
9. Miscellaneous   
This License represents the complete agreement concerning the subject 
matter
hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be unenforceable, 
such
provision shall be reformed only to the extent necessary to make it
enforceable. Any law or regulation which provides that the language of 
a
contract shall be construed against the drafter shall not be used to 
construe
this License against a Contributor.
10. Versions of the License 
10.1. New Versions
Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section 10.3,
no one other than the license steward has the right to modify or 
publish new
versions of this License. Each version will be given a distinguishing 
version
number.
10.2. Effect of New Versions
You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the version 
of the
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License under which You originally received the Covered Software, or 
under the
terms of any subsequent version published by the license steward.
10.3. Modified Versions
If you create software not governed by this License, and you want to 
create a
new license for such software, you may create and use a modified 
version of
this License if you rename the license and remove any references to 
the name
of the license steward (except to note that such modified license 
differs from
this License).
10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
Licenses
If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is Incompatible With
Secondary Licenses under the terms of this version of the License, the 
notice
described in Exhibit B of this License must be attached.
Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
This Source Code Form is subject to the terms of the Mozilla Public 
License,
v. 2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not distributed with this file, You 
can
obtain one at http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.
If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file,
then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a
relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such 
a
notice.
You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.
Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice
This Source Code Form is "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses", as 
defined by
the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
github.com/hashicorp/go-cleanhttp
== License Type
SPDX:MPL-2.0
== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2015 HashiCorp, Inc.
== License
Mozilla Public License, version 2.0
1. Definitions
1.1. "Contributor"
     means each individual or legal entity that creates, contributes 
to the
     creation of, or owns Covered Software.
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1.2. "Contributor Version"
     means the combination of the Contributions of others (if any) 
used by a
     Contributor and that particular Contributor's Contribution.
1.3. "Contribution"
     means Covered Software of a particular Contributor.
1.4. "Covered Software"
     means Source Code Form to which the initial Contributor has 
attached the
     notice in Exhibit A, the Executable Form of such Source Code 
Form, and
     Modifications of such Source Code Form, in each case including 
portions
     thereof.
1.5. "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses"
     means
     a. that the initial Contributor has attached the notice described 
in
        Exhibit B to the Covered Software; or
     b. that the Covered Software was made available under the terms of
        version 1.1 or earlier of the License, but not also under the 
terms of
        a Secondary License.
1.6. "Executable Form"
     means any form of the work other than Source Code Form.
1.7. "Larger Work"
     means a work that combines Covered Software with other material, 
in a
     separate file or files, that is not Covered Software.
1.8. "License"
     means this document.
1.9. "Licensable"
     means having the right to grant, to the maximum extent possible, 
whether
     at the time of the initial grant or subsequently, any and all of 
the
     rights conveyed by this License.
1.10. "Modifications"
     means any of the following:
     a. any file in Source Code Form that results from an addition to,
        deletion from, or modification of the contents of Covered 
Software; or
     b. any new file in Source Code Form that contains any Covered 
Software.
1.11. "Patent Claims" of a Contributor
      means any patent claim(s), including without limitation, method,
      process, and apparatus claims, in any patent Licensable by such
      Contributor that would be infringed, but for the grant of the 
License,
      by the making, using, selling, offering for sale, having made, 
import,
      or transfer of either its Contributions or its Contributor 
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Version.
1.12. "Secondary License"
      means either the GNU General Public License, Version 2.0, the 
GNU Lesser
      General Public License, Version 2.1, the GNU Affero General 
Public
      License, Version 3.0, or any later versions of those licenses.
1.13. "Source Code Form"
      means the form of the work preferred for making modifications.
1.14. "You" (or "Your")
      means an individual or a legal entity exercising rights under 
this
      License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity that 
controls, is
      controlled by, or is under common control with You. For purposes 
of this
      definition, "control" means (a) the power, direct or indirect, 
to cause
      the direction or management of such entity, whether by contract 
or
      otherwise, or (b) ownership of more than fifty percent (50%) of 
the
      outstanding shares or beneficial ownership of such entity.
2. License Grants and Conditions
2.1. Grants
     Each Contributor hereby grants You a world-wide, royalty-free,
     non-exclusive license:
     a. under intellectual property rights (other than patent or 
trademark)
        Licensable by such Contributor to use, reproduce, make 
available,
        modify, display, perform, distribute, and otherwise exploit its
        Contributions, either on an unmodified basis, with 
Modifications, or
        as part of a Larger Work; and
     b. under Patent Claims of such Contributor to make, use, sell, 
offer for
        sale, have made, import, and otherwise transfer either its
        Contributions or its Contributor Version.
2.2. Effective Date
     The licenses granted in Section 2.1 with respect to any 
Contribution
     become effective for each Contribution on the date the 
Contributor first
     distributes such Contribution.
2.3. Limitations on Grant Scope
     The licenses granted in this Section 2 are the only rights 
granted under
     this License. No additional rights or licenses will be implied 
from the
     distribution or licensing of Covered Software under this License.
     Notwithstanding Section 2.1(b) above, no patent license is 
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granted by a
     Contributor:
     a. for any code that a Contributor has removed from Covered 
Software; or
     b. for infringements caused by: (i) Your and any other third 
party's
        modifications of Covered Software, or (ii) the combination of 
its
        Contributions with other software (except as part of its 
Contributor
        Version); or
     c. under Patent Claims infringed by Covered Software in the 
absence of
        its Contributions.
     This License does not grant any rights in the trademarks, service 
marks,
     or logos of any Contributor (except as may be necessary to comply 
with
     the notice requirements in Section 3.4).
2.4. Subsequent Licenses
     No Contributor makes additional grants as a result of Your choice 
to
     distribute the Covered Software under a subsequent version of this
     License (see Section 10.2) or under the terms of a Secondary 
License (if
     permitted under the terms of Section 3.3).
2.5. Representation
     Each Contributor represents that the Contributor believes its
     Contributions are its original creation(s) or it has sufficient 
rights to
     grant the rights to its Contributions conveyed by this License.
2.6. Fair Use
     This License is not intended to limit any rights You have under
     applicable copyright doctrines of fair use, fair dealing, or other
     equivalents.
2.7. Conditions
     Sections 3.1, 3.2, 3.3, and 3.4 are conditions of the licenses 
granted in
     Section 2.1.
3. Responsibilities
3.1. Distribution of Source Form
     All distribution of Covered Software in Source Code Form, 
including any
     Modifications that You create or to which You contribute, must be 
under
     the terms of this License. You must inform recipients that the 
Source
     Code Form of the Covered Software is governed by the terms of this
     License, and how they can obtain a copy of this License. You may 
not
     attempt to alter or restrict the recipients' rights in the Source 
Code
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     Form.
3.2. Distribution of Executable Form
     If You distribute Covered Software in Executable Form then:
     a. such Covered Software must also be made available in Source 
Code Form,
        as described in Section 3.1, and You must inform recipients of 
the
        Executable Form how they can obtain a copy of such Source Code 
Form by
        reasonable means in a timely manner, at a charge no more than 
the cost
        of distribution to the recipient; and
     b. You may distribute such Executable Form under the terms of this
        License, or sublicense it under different terms, provided that 
the
        license for the Executable Form does not attempt to limit or 
alter the
        recipients' rights in the Source Code Form under this License.
3.3. Distribution of a Larger Work
     You may create and distribute a Larger Work under terms of Your 
choice,
     provided that You also comply with the requirements of this 
License for
     the Covered Software. If the Larger Work is a combination of 
Covered
     Software with a work governed by one or more Secondary Licenses, 
and the
     Covered Software is not Incompatible With Secondary Licenses, this
     License permits You to additionally distribute such Covered 
Software
     under the terms of such Secondary License(s), so that the 
recipient of
     the Larger Work may, at their option, further distribute the 
Covered
     Software under the terms of either this License or such Secondary
     License(s).
3.4. Notices
     You may not remove or alter the substance of any license notices
     (including copyright notices, patent notices, disclaimers of 
warranty, or
     limitations of liability) contained within the Source Code Form 
of the
     Covered Software, except that You may alter any license notices 
to the
     extent required to remedy known factual inaccuracies.
3.5. Application of Additional Terms
     You may choose to offer, and to charge a fee for, warranty, 
support,
     indemnity or liability obligations to one or more recipients of 
Covered
     Software. However, You may do so only on Your own behalf, and not 
on
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     behalf of any Contributor. You must make it absolutely clear that 
any
     such warranty, support, indemnity, or liability obligation is 
offered by
     You alone, and You hereby agree to indemnify every Contributor 
for any
     liability incurred by such Contributor as a result of warranty, 
support,
     indemnity or liability terms You offer. You may include additional
     disclaimers of warranty and limitations of liability specific to 
any
     jurisdiction.
4. Inability to Comply Due to Statute or Regulation
   If it is impossible for You to comply with any of the terms of this 
License
   with respect to some or all of the Covered Software due to statute,
   judicial order, or regulation then You must: (a) comply with the 
terms of
   this License to the maximum extent possible; and (b) describe the
   limitations and the code they affect. Such description must be 
placed in a
   text file included with all distributions of the Covered Software 
under
   this License. Except to the extent prohibited by statute or 
regulation,
   such description must be sufficiently detailed for a recipient of 
ordinary
   skill to be able to understand it.
5. Termination
5.1. The rights granted under this License will terminate 
automatically if You
     fail to comply with any of its terms. However, if You become 
compliant,
     then the rights granted under this License from a particular 
Contributor
     are reinstated (a) provisionally, unless and until such 
Contributor
     explicitly and finally terminates Your grants, and (b) on an 
ongoing
     basis, if such Contributor fails to notify You of the non-
compliance by
     some reasonable means prior to 60 days after You have come back 
into
     compliance. Moreover, Your grants from a particular Contributor 
are
     reinstated on an ongoing basis if such Contributor notifies You 
of the
     non-compliance by some reasonable means, this is the first time 
You have
     received notice of non-compliance with this License from such
     Contributor, and You become compliant prior to 30 days after Your 
receipt
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     of the notice.
5.2. If You initiate litigation against any entity by asserting a 
patent
     infringement claim (excluding declaratory judgment actions,
     counter-claims, and cross-claims) alleging that a Contributor 
Version
     directly or indirectly infringes any patent, then the rights 
granted to
     You by any and all Contributors for the Covered Software under 
Section
     2.1 of this License shall terminate.
5.3. In the event of termination under Sections 5.1 or 5.2 above, all 
end user
     license agreements (excluding distributors and resellers) which 
have been
     validly granted by You or Your distributors under this License 
prior to
     termination shall survive termination.
6. Disclaimer of Warranty
   Covered Software is provided under this License on an "as is" basis,
   without warranty of any kind, either expressed, implied, or 
statutory,
   including, without limitation, warranties that the Covered Software 
is free
   of defects, merchantable, fit for a particular purpose or non-
infringing.
   The entire risk as to the quality and performance of the Covered 
Software
   is with You. Should any Covered Software prove defective in any 
respect,
   You (not any Contributor) assume the cost of any necessary 
servicing,
   repair, or correction. This disclaimer of warranty constitutes an 
essential
   part of this License. No use of  any Covered Software is authorized 
under
   this License except under this disclaimer.
7. Limitation of Liability
   Under no circumstances and under no legal theory, whether tort 
(including
   negligence), contract, or otherwise, shall any Contributor, or 
anyone who
   distributes Covered Software as permitted above, be liable to You 
for any
   direct, indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of 
any
   character including, without limitation, damages for lost profits, 
loss of
   goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any 
and all
   other commercial damages or losses, even if such party shall have 
been
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   informed of the possibility of such damages. This limitation of 
liability
   shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury resulting 
from
   such party's negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such
   limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or 
limitation of
   incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion and 
limitation may
   not apply to You.
8. Litigation
   Any litigation relating to this License may be brought only in the 
courts
   of a jurisdiction where the defendant maintains its principal place 
of
   business and such litigation shall be governed by laws of that
   jurisdiction, without reference to its conflict-of-law provisions. 
Nothing
   in this Section shall prevent a party's ability to bring cross-
claims or
   counter-claims.
9. Miscellaneous
   This License represents the complete agreement concerning the 
subject
   matter hereof. If any provision of this License is held to be
   unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to the extent
   necessary to make it enforceable. Any law or regulation which 
provides that
   the language of a contract shall be construed against the drafter 
shall not
   be used to construe this License against a Contributor.
10. Versions of the License
10.1. New Versions
      Mozilla Foundation is the license steward. Except as provided in 
Section
      10.3, no one other than the license steward has the right to 
modify or
      publish new versions of this License. Each version will be given 
a
      distinguishing version number.
10.2. Effect of New Versions
      You may distribute the Covered Software under the terms of the 
version
      of the License under which You originally received the Covered 
Software,
      or under the terms of any subsequent version published by the 
license
      steward.
10.3. Modified Versions
      If you create software not governed by this License, and you 
want to
      create a new license for such software, you may create and use a
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      modified version of this License if you rename the license and 
remove
      any references to the name of the license steward (except to 
note that
      such modified license differs from this License).
10.4. Distributing Source Code Form that is Incompatible With Secondary
      Licenses If You choose to distribute Source Code Form that is
      Incompatible With Secondary Licenses under the terms of this 
version of
      the License, the notice described in Exhibit B of this License 
must be
      attached.
Exhibit A - Source Code Form License Notice
      This Source Code Form is subject to the
      terms of the Mozilla Public License, v.
      2.0. If a copy of the MPL was not
      distributed with this file, You can
      obtain one at
      http://mozilla.org/MPL/2.0/.
If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file,
then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE file 
in a
relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to look for such 
a
notice.
You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.
Exhibit B - "Incompatible With Secondary Licenses" Notice
      This Source Code Form is "Incompatible
      With Secondary Licenses", as defined by
      the Mozilla Public License, v. 2.0.
--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== Dependency
github.com/hashicorp/go-hclog
== License Type
MIT License
== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2017 HashiCorp, Inc.
== license
Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:
The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
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copies or substantial portions of the Software.
THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

uuid 1.5.0

------------------------------ Top-Level License 
-------------------------------
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

---------------------------------- Copyright 
-----------------------------------
Copyright (c) 2009,2014 Google Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 Google Inc.  All rights reserved.
== SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
are met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
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SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Go Time 0.5.0

Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are
met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
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infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

OCI SDK for Go 65.56.0

Copyright (c) 2016, 2023, Oracle and/or its affiliates.  All rights 
reserved.
This software is dual-licensed to you under the Universal Permissive 
License (UPL) 1.0 as shown at https://oss.oracle.com/licenses/upl
or Apache License 2.0 as shown at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0. You may choose either license.
 ____________________________
Copyright (c) 2016, 2023 Oracle and/or its affiliates.
The Universal Permissive License (UPL), Version 1.0
Subject to the condition set forth below, permission is hereby granted 
to any
person obtaining a copy of this software, associated documentation 
and/or data
(collectively the "Software"), free of charge and under any and all 
copyright
rights in the Software, and any and all patent rights owned or freely
licensable by each licensor hereunder covering either (i) the 
unmodified
Software as contributed to or provided by such licensor, or (ii) the 
Larger
Works (as defined below), to deal in both
(a) the Software, and
(b) any piece of software and/or hardware listed in the lrgrwrks.txt 
file if
one is included with the Software (each a "Larger Work" to which the 
Software
is contributed by such licensors),
without restriction, including without limitation the rights to copy, 
create
derivative works of, display, perform, and distribute the Software and 
make,
use, sell, offer for sale, import, export, have made, and have sold the
Software and the Larger Work(s), and to sublicense the foregoing 
rights on
either these or other terms.
This license is subject to the following condition:
The above copyright notice and either this complete permission notice 
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or at
a minimum a reference to the UPL must be included in all copies or
substantial portions of the Software.
THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.
The Apache Software License, Version 2.0
Copyright (c) 2016, 2018, Oracle and/or its affiliates. All rights 
reserved.
Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License"); You 
may not use this product except in compliance with the License.  You 
may obtain a copy of the License at http://www.apache.org/licenses/
LICENSE-2.0.  A copy of the license is also reproduced below.  Unless 
required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.  See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and  limitations under the License.
Apache License
Version 2.0, January 2004
http://www.apache.org/licenses/
TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
1. Definitions.
"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.
"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the 
copyright owner that is granting the License.
"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other 
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means 
(i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or 
management of such entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) 
ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or 
(iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.
"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising 
permissions granted by this License.
"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications, 
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and configuration files.
"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or translation of a Source form, including but not 
limited to compiled object code, generated documentation, and 
conversions to other media types.
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"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form, made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright 
notice that is included in or attached to the work (an example is 
provided in the Appendix below).
"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the 
editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other modifications 
represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works 
that remain separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original version of the Work and any modifications or additions to 
that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted 
to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an 
individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the 
copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, "submitted" 
means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication sent to 
the Licensor or its representatives, including but not limited to 
communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf 
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."
"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and 
subsequently incorporated within the Work.
2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.
3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.
4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:
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You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works a 
copy of this License; and
You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices stating 
that You changed the files; and
You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that You 
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not 
pertain to any part of the Derivative Works; and
If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its distribution, 
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, 
excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of the 
Derivative Works, in at least one of the following places: within a 
NOTICE text file distributed as part of the Derivative Works; within 
the Source form or documentation, if provided along with the 
Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the Derivative 
Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and do 
not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices 
within Derivative Works that You distribute, alongside or as an 
addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided that such 
additional attribution notices cannot be construed as modifying the 
License.
You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or for any such 
Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and 
distribution of the Work otherwise complies with the conditions stated 
in this License.
5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.
6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.
7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.
8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
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acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.
9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS
   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.
      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.
   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]
   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at
       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
------------------------ Third Party Components 
------------------------
------------------------------- Licenses 
-------------------------------
- MIT License
- BSD-3-Clause
-------------------------------- Notices 
-------------------------------
======================== Third Party Components 
========================
testify
* Copyright © 2012-2020 Mat Ryer, Tyler Bunnell and contributors.
* License: MIT License
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* Source code: https://github.com/stretchr/testify
* Project home: https://github.com/stretchr/testify
flock
* Copyright (c) 2015-2020, Tim Heckman
* License: BSD-3-Clause
* Source code: https://github.com/gofrs/flock
* Project home: https://github.com/gofrs/flock
gobreaker
* Copyright 2015 Sony Corporation
* License: MIT License
* Source code: https://github.com/sony/gobreaker
* Project home: https://github.com/sony/gobreaker
sys
* Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
* License: BSD-3-Clause
* Source code: https://cs.opensource.google/go/x/sys
* Project home: https://pkg.go.dev/golang.org/x/sys
=============================== Licenses 
===============================
------------------------------ MIT License 
-----------------------------
Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:
The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.
THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
-
------------------------------ BSD-3-Cluse License 
-----------------------------
Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions are 
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met:
* Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this
  list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
* Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice,
  this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
  and/or other materials provided with the distribution.
* Neither the name of gofrs nor the names of its contributors may be 
used
  to endorse or promote products derived from this software without
  specific prior written permission.
THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS"
AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS OR
SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) 
HOWEVER
CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT 
LIABILITY,
OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF 
THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

golang.org/x/term 0.16.0

------------------------------ Top-Level License 
-------------------------------
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

---------------------------------- Copyright 
-----------------------------------
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

-------------------------- Fourth Party Dependencies 
---------------------------
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----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
-  BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/sys

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All right reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
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that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
== SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
are met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

golang.org/x/crypto 0.18.0

------------------------------ Top-Level License 
-------------------------------
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

---------------------------------- Copyright 
-----------------------------------
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
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Copyright (c) 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

-------------------------- Fourth Party Dependencies 
---------------------------

----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
-  BSD-3-Clause
-  BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
asm

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
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Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
github.com/mmcloughlin/avo

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause

== Copyright
Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/>
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2011 The Snappy-Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2014-2017, Georgia Institute of Technology
Copyright (c) 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 Facebook Inc.
Copyright (c) 2018, Michael McLoughlin
Copyright (c) 2019 Klaus Post. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
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== Dependency
golang.org/x/crypto/x509roots/fallback

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
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shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/mod

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/net

== License Type
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SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/sys
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== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All right reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
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== Dependency
golang.org/x/term

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/text

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
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Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/tools

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
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Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.\n// Use of this 
source code is governed by a BSD-style\n// license that can be found 
in the LICENSE file.\n\npackage diff_test\n\nimport 
(\n\t\"fmt\"\n\t\"math/
rand\"\n\t\"strings\"\n\t\"testing\"\n\n\t\"github.com/google/safehtml/
template\"\n\t\"golang.org/x/tools/gopls/internal/lsp/
diff\"\n\t\"golang.org/x/tools/internal/diff/
difftest\"\n\t\"golang.org/x/tools/gopls/internal/span\"\n)\n"
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.\n// Use of this 
source code is governed by a BSD-style\n// license that can be found 
in the LICENSE file.\n\npackage diff_test\n\nimport 
(\n\t\"fmt\"\n\t\"math/
rand\"\n\t\"strings\"\n\t\"testing\"\n\n\t\"golang.org/x/tools/gopls/
internal/lsp/diff\"\n\t\"golang.org/x/tools/internal/diff/
difftest\"\n\t\"golang.org/x/tools/gopls/internal/span\"\n)\n"
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
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order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
== SPDX:BSD-3-Clause

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this
   list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice,
   this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
   and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors
   may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software without
   specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE FOR
ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR 
SERVICES;
LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER 
CAUSED AND ON
ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
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--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
are met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Tomcat 9.0.81

Notice --------------------------
Apache Tomcat
Copyright 1999-2023 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (https://www.apache.org/).

This software contains code derived from netty-native
developed by the Netty project
(https://netty.io, https://github.com/netty/netty-tcnative/)
and from finagle-native developed at Twitter
(https://github.com/twitter/finagle).

This software contains code derived from jgroups-kubernetes
developed by the JGroups project (http://www.jgroups.org/).

Java compilation software for JSP pages is provided by the Eclipse
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JDT Core Batch Compiler component, which is open source software.
The original software and related information is available at
https://www.eclipse.org/jdt/core/.

org.apache.tomcat.util.json.JSONParser.jj is a public domain javacc 
grammar
for JSON written by Robert Fischer.
https://github.com/RobertFischer/json-parser

For portions of the Tomcat JNI OpenSSL API and the OpenSSL JSSE 
integration
The org.apache.tomcat.jni and the org.apache.tomcat.net.openssl 
packages
are derivative work originating from the Netty project and the finagle-
native
project developed at Twitter
* Copyright 2014 The Netty Project
* Copyright 2014 Twitter

For portions of the Tomcat cloud support
The org.apache.catalina.tribes.membership.cloud package contains 
derivative
work originating from the jgroups project.
https://github.com/jgroups-extras/jgroups-kubernetes
Copyright 2002-2018 Red Hat Inc.

License ---------------------------------------------------

   Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
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      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
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      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and

2843



          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
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      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
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      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

APACHE TOMCAT SUBCOMPONENTS:

Apache Tomcat includes a number of subcomponents with separate 
copyright notices
and license terms. Your use of these subcomponents is subject to the 
terms and
conditions of the following licenses.

For the Eclipse JDT Core Batch Compiler (ecj-x.x.x.jar) component:

Eclipse Public License - v 1.0

THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC
LICENSE ("AGREEMENT"). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE 
PROGRAM
CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. DEFINITIONS

"Contribution" means:

a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial code and 
documentation
distributed under this Agreement, and

b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:

i) changes to the Program, and
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ii) additions to the Program;

where such changes and/or additions to the Program originate from and 
are
distributed by that particular Contributor. A Contribution 
'originates' from a
Contributor if it was added to the Program by such Contributor itself 
or anyone
acting on such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include 
additions to
the Program which: (i) are separate modules of software distributed in
conjunction with the Program under their own license agreement, and 
(ii) are not
derivative works of the Program.

"Contributor" means any person or entity that distributes the Program.

"Licensed Patents" mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are
necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution alone or 
when
combined with the Program.

"Program" means the Contributions distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

"Recipient" means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement,
including all Contributors.

2. GRANT OF RIGHTS

a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright license to
reproduce, prepare derivative works of, publicly display, publicly 
perform,
distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, and such
derivative works, in source code and object code form.

b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants
Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent license 
under Licensed
Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, import and otherwise 
transfer the
Contribution of such Contributor, if any, in source code and object 
code form.
This patent license shall apply to the combination of the Contribution 
and the
Program if, at the time the Contribution is added by the Contributor, 
such

2847



addition of the Contribution causes such combination to be covered by 
the
Licensed Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other 
combinations
which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed 
hereunder.

c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses to
its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are provided by any
Contributor that the Program does not infringe the patent or other 
intellectual
property rights of any other entity. Each Contributor disclaims any 
liability to
Recipient for claims brought by any other entity based on infringement 
of
intellectual property rights or otherwise. As a condition to 
exercising the
rights and licenses granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes 
sole
responsibility to secure any other intellectual property rights 
needed, if any.
For example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to
distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility to acquire 
that license
before distributing the Program.

d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has sufficient 
copyright
rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright license set 
forth in
this Agreement.

3. REQUIREMENTS

A Contributor may choose to distribute the Program in object code form 
under its
own license agreement, provided that:

a) it complies with the terms and conditions of this Agreement; and

b) its license agreement:

i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all Contributors all warranties 
and
conditions, express and implied, including warranties or conditions of 
title and
non-infringement, and implied warranties or conditions of 
merchantability and
fitness for a particular purpose;
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ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all Contributors all liability 
for
damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental and 
consequential
damages, such as lost profits;

iii) states that any provisions which differ from this Agreement are 
offered by
that Contributor alone and not by any other party; and

iv) states that source code for the Program is available from such 
Contributor,
and informs licensees how to obtain it in a reasonable manner on or 
through a
medium customarily used for software exchange.

When the Program is made available in source code form:

a) it must be made available under this Agreement; and

b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program.

Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright notices contained 
within the
Program.

Each Contributor must identify itself as the originator of its 
Contribution, if
any, in a manner that reasonably allows subsequent Recipients to 
identify the
originator of the Contribution.

4. COMMERCIAL DISTRIBUTION

Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with
respect to end users, business partners and the like. While this 
license is
intended to facilitate the commercial use of the Program, the 
Contributor who
includes the Program in a commercial product offering should do so in 
a manner
which does not create potential liability for other Contributors. 
Therefore, if
a Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such
Contributor ("Commercial Contributor") hereby agrees to defend and 
indemnify
every other Contributor ("Indemnified Contributor") against any 
losses, damages
and costs (collectively "Losses") arising from claims, lawsuits and 
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other legal
actions brought by a third party against the Indemnified Contributor 
to the
extent caused by the acts or omissions of such Commercial Contributor 
in
connection with its distribution of the Program in a commercial product
offering. The obligations in this section do not apply to any claims 
or Losses
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order
to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly notify the 
Commercial
Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) allow the Commercial 
Contributor
to control, and cooperate with the Commercial Contributor in, the 
defense and
any related settlement negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may
participate in any such claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product
offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that
Commercial Contributor then makes performance claims, or offers 
warranties
related to Product X, those performance claims and warranties are such
Commercial Contributor's responsibility alone. Under this section, the
Commercial Contributor would have to defend claims against the other
Contributors related to those performance claims and warranties, and 
if a court
requires any other Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the 
Commercial
Contributor must pay those damages.

5. NO WARRANTY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, THE PROGRAM IS 
PROVIDED ON AN
"AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE,
NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. 
Each
Recipient is solely responsible for determining the appropriateness of 
using and
distributing the Program and assumes all risks associated with its 
exercise of
rights under this Agreement , including but not limited to the risks 
and costs
of program errors, compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss 
of data,
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programs or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of 
operations.

6. DISCLAIMER OF LIABILITY

EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR 
ANY
CONTRIBUTORS SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST
PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY
OUT OF THE USE OR DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY 
RIGHTS
GRANTED HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. GENERAL

If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable
law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of the 
remainder of the
terms of this Agreement, and without further action by the parties 
hereto, such
provision shall be reformed to the minimum extent necessary to make 
such
provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity 
(including a
cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Program 
itself
(excluding combinations of the Program with other software or hardware)
infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such Recipient's rights 
granted under
Section 2(b) shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to
comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this Agreement 
and does
not cure such failure in a reasonable period of time after becoming 
aware of
such noncompliance. If all Recipient's rights under this Agreement 
terminate,
Recipient agrees to cease use and distribution of the Program as soon 
as
reasonably practicable. However, Recipient's obligations under this 
Agreement
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and any licenses granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall 
continue and
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in
order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and may only 
be
modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward reserves the 
right to
publish new versions (including revisions) of this Agreement from time 
to time.
No one other than the Agreement Steward has the right to modify this 
Agreement.
The Eclipse Foundation is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse 
Foundation
may assign the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a 
suitable
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a
distinguishing version number. The Program (including Contributions) 
may always
be distributed subject to the version of the Agreement under which it 
was
received. In addition, after a new version of the Agreement is 
published,
Contributor may elect to distribute the Program (including its 
Contributions)
under the new version. Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 
2(b)
above, Recipient receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual 
property of
any Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by 
implication,
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted 
under
this Agreement are reserved.

This Agreement is governed by the laws of the State of New York and the
intellectual property laws of the United States of America. No party 
to this
Agreement will bring a legal action under this Agreement more than one 
year
after the cause of action arose. Each party waives its rights to a 
jury trial in
any resulting litigation.

Jackson Core 2.14.1

Copyright © 2008–2022 FasterXML. All rights reserved.
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# Jackson JSON processor

Jackson is a high-performance, Free/Open Source JSON processing 
library.
It was originally written by Tatu Saloranta (tatu.saloranta@iki.fi), 
and has
been in development since 2007.
It is currently developed by a community of developers.

## Licensing

Jackson 2.x core and extension components are licensed under Apache 
License 2.0
To find the details that apply to this artifact see the accompanying 
LICENSE file.

## Credits

A list of contributors may be found from CREDITS(-2.x) file, which is 
included
in some artifacts (usually source distributions); but is always 
available
from the source code management (SCM) system project uses.
Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.
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      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."
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      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
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          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
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      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]
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   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Jackson Core 2.15.2

Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.
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      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
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      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
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          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
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      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at
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       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.
==================================================
Fourth-party Licenses & Copyright Notices
==================================================
org.junit 5.9.2 License
==================================================
Eclipse Public License - v 2.0
THE ACCOMPANYING PROGRAM IS PROVIDED UNDER THE TERMS OF THIS ECLIPSE 
PUBLIC LICENSE (“AGREEMENT”). ANY USE, REPRODUCTION OR DISTRIBUTION OF 
THE PROGRAM CONSTITUTES RECIPIENT'S ACCEPTANCE OF THIS AGREEMENT.

1. Definitions
“Contribution” means:

a) in the case of the initial Contributor, the initial content 
Distributed under this Agreement, and
b) in the case of each subsequent Contributor:
i) changes to the Program, and
ii) additions to the Program; where such changes and/or additions to 
the Program originate from and are Distributed by that particular 
Contributor. A Contribution “originates” from a Contributor if it was 
added to the Program by such Contributor itself or anyone acting on 
such Contributor's behalf. Contributions do not include changes or 
additions to the Program that are not Modified Works.
“Contributor” means any person or entity that Distributes the Program.

“Licensed Patents” mean patent claims licensable by a Contributor 
which are necessarily infringed by the use or sale of its Contribution 
alone or when combined with the Program.

“Program” means the Contributions Distributed in accordance with this 
Agreement.

“Recipient” means anyone who receives the Program under this Agreement 
or any Secondary License (as applicable), including Contributors.

“Derivative Works” shall mean any work, whether in Source Code or 
other form, that is based on (or derived from) the Program and for 
which the editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship.

“Modified Works” shall mean any work in Source Code or other form that 
results from an addition to, deletion from, or modification of the 
contents of the Program, including, for purposes of clarity any new 
file in Source Code form that contains any contents of the Program. 
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Modified Works shall not include works that contain only declarations, 
interfaces, types, classes, structures, or files of the Program solely 
in each case in order to link to, bind by name, or subclass the 
Program or Modified Works thereof.

“Distribute” means the acts of a) distributing or b) making available 
in any manner that enables the transfer of a copy.

“Source Code” means the form of a Program preferred for making 
modifications, including but not limited to software source code, 
documentation source, and configuration files.

“Secondary License” means either the GNU General Public License, 
Version 2.0, or any later versions of that license, including any 
exceptions or additional permissions as identified by the initial 
Contributor.

2. Grant of Rights
a) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free copyright 
license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly display, 
publicly perform, Distribute and sublicense the Contribution of such 
Contributor, if any, and such Derivative Works.

b) Subject to the terms of this Agreement, each Contributor hereby 
grants Recipient a non-exclusive, worldwide, royalty-free patent 
license under Licensed Patents to make, use, sell, offer to sell, 
import and otherwise transfer the Contribution of such Contributor, if 
any, in Source Code or other form. This patent license shall apply to 
the combination of the Contribution and the Program if, at the time 
the Contribution is added by the Contributor, such addition of the 
Contribution causes such combination to be covered by the Licensed 
Patents. The patent license shall not apply to any other combinations 
which include the Contribution. No hardware per se is licensed 
hereunder.

c) Recipient understands that although each Contributor grants the 
licenses to its Contributions set forth herein, no assurances are 
provided by any Contributor that the Program does not infringe the 
patent or other intellectual property rights of any other entity. Each 
Contributor disclaims any liability to Recipient for claims brought by 
any other entity based on infringement of intellectual property rights 
or otherwise. As a condition to exercising the rights and licenses 
granted hereunder, each Recipient hereby assumes sole responsibility 
to secure any other intellectual property rights needed, if any. For 
example, if a third party patent license is required to allow 
Recipient to Distribute the Program, it is Recipient's responsibility 
to acquire that license before distributing the Program.

d) Each Contributor represents that to its knowledge it has sufficient 
copyright rights in its Contribution, if any, to grant the copyright 
license set forth in this Agreement.
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e) Notwithstanding the terms of any Secondary License, no Contributor 
makes additional grants to any Recipient (other than those set forth 
in this Agreement) as a result of such Recipient's receipt of the 
Program under the terms of a Secondary License (if permitted under the 
terms of Section 3).

3. Requirements
3.1 If a Contributor Distributes the Program in any form, then:

a) the Program must also be made available as Source Code, in 
accordance with section 3.2, and the Contributor must accompany the 
Program with a statement that the Source Code for the Program is 
available under this Agreement, and informs Recipients how to obtain 
it in a reasonable manner on or through a medium customarily used for 
software exchange; and

b) the Contributor may Distribute the Program under a license 
different than this Agreement, provided that such license:

i) effectively disclaims on behalf of all other Contributors all 
warranties and conditions, express and implied, including warranties 
or conditions of title and non-infringement, and implied warranties or 
conditions of merchantability and fitness for a particular purpose;
ii) effectively excludes on behalf of all other Contributors all 
liability for damages, including direct, indirect, special, incidental 
and consequential damages, such as lost profits;
iii) does not attempt to limit or alter the recipients' rights in the 
Source Code under section 3.2; and
iv) requires any subsequent distribution of the Program by any party 
to be under a license that satisfies the requirements of this section 
3.
3.2 When the Program is Distributed as Source Code:

a) it must be made available under this Agreement, or if the Program 
(i) is combined with other material in a separate file or files made 
available under a Secondary License, and (ii) the initial Contributor 
attached to the Source Code the notice described in Exhibit A of this 
Agreement, then the Program may be made available under the terms of 
such Secondary Licenses, and
b) a copy of this Agreement must be included with each copy of the 
Program.
3.3 Contributors may not remove or alter any copyright, patent, 
trademark, attribution notices, disclaimers of warranty, or 
limitations of liability (“notices”) contained within the Program from 
any copy of the Program which they Distribute, provided that 
Contributors may add their own appropriate notices.

4. Commercial Distribution
Commercial distributors of software may accept certain 
responsibilities with respect to end users, business partners and the 
like. While this license is intended to facilitate the commercial use 
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of the Program, the Contributor who includes the Program in a 
commercial product offering should do so in a manner which does not 
create potential liability for other Contributors. Therefore, if a 
Contributor includes the Program in a commercial product offering, 
such Contributor (“Commercial Contributor”) hereby agrees to defend 
and indemnify every other Contributor (“Indemnified Contributor”) 
against any losses, damages and costs (collectively “Losses”) arising 
from claims, lawsuits and other legal actions brought by a third party 
against the Indemnified Contributor to the extent caused by the acts 
or omissions of such Commercial Contributor in connection with its 
distribution of the Program in a commercial product offering. The 
obligations in this section do not apply to any claims or Losses 
relating to any actual or alleged intellectual property infringement. 
In order to qualify, an Indemnified Contributor must: a) promptly 
notify the Commercial Contributor in writing of such claim, and b) 
allow the Commercial Contributor to control, and cooperate with the 
Commercial Contributor in, the defense and any related settlement 
negotiations. The Indemnified Contributor may participate in any such 
claim at its own expense.

For example, a Contributor might include the Program in a commercial 
product offering, Product X. That Contributor is then a Commercial 
Contributor. If that Commercial Contributor then makes performance 
claims, or offers warranties related to Product X, those performance 
claims and warranties are such Commercial Contributor's responsibility 
alone. Under this section, the Commercial Contributor would have to 
defend claims against the other Contributors related to those 
performance claims and warranties, and if a court requires any other 
Contributor to pay any damages as a result, the Commercial Contributor 
must pay those damages.

5. No Warranty
EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT 
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, THE PROGRAM IS PROVIDED ON AN “AS IS” 
BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, EITHER EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF 
TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE. Each Recipient is solely responsible for determining the 
appropriateness of using and distributing the Program and assumes all 
risks associated with its exercise of rights under this Agreement, 
including but not limited to the risks and costs of program errors, 
compliance with applicable laws, damage to or loss of data, programs 
or equipment, and unavailability or interruption of operations.

6. Disclaimer of Liability
EXCEPT AS EXPRESSLY SET FORTH IN THIS AGREEMENT, AND TO THE EXTENT 
PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW, NEITHER RECIPIENT NOR ANY CONTRIBUTORS 
SHALL HAVE ANY LIABILITY FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING WITHOUT 
LIMITATION LOST PROFITS), HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF 
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING 
NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OR 
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DISTRIBUTION OF THE PROGRAM OR THE EXERCISE OF ANY RIGHTS GRANTED 
HEREUNDER, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.

7. General
If any provision of this Agreement is invalid or unenforceable under 
applicable law, it shall not affect the validity or enforceability of 
the remainder of the terms of this Agreement, and without further 
action by the parties hereto, such provision shall be reformed to the 
minimum extent necessary to make such provision valid and enforceable.

If Recipient institutes patent litigation against any entity 
(including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that 
the Program itself (excluding combinations of the Program with other 
software or hardware) infringes such Recipient's patent(s), then such 
Recipient's rights granted under Section 2(b) shall terminate as of 
the date such litigation is filed.

All Recipient's rights under this Agreement shall terminate if it 
fails to comply with any of the material terms or conditions of this 
Agreement and does not cure such failure in a reasonable period of 
time after becoming aware of such noncompliance. If all Recipient's 
rights under this Agreement terminate, Recipient agrees to cease use 
and distribution of the Program as soon as reasonably practicable. 
However, Recipient's obligations under this Agreement and any licenses 
granted by Recipient relating to the Program shall continue and 
survive.

Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute copies of this Agreement, 
but in order to avoid inconsistency the Agreement is copyrighted and 
may only be modified in the following manner. The Agreement Steward 
reserves the right to publish new versions (including revisions) of 
this Agreement from time to time. No one other than the Agreement 
Steward has the right to modify this Agreement. The Eclipse Foundation 
is the initial Agreement Steward. The Eclipse Foundation may assign 
the responsibility to serve as the Agreement Steward to a suitable 
separate entity. Each new version of the Agreement will be given a 
distinguishing version number. The Program (including Contributions) 
may always be Distributed subject to the version of the Agreement 
under which it was received. In addition, after a new version of the 
Agreement is published, Contributor may elect to Distribute the 
Program (including its Contributions) under the new version.

Except as expressly stated in Sections 2(a) and 2(b) above, Recipient 
receives no rights or licenses to the intellectual property of any 
Contributor under this Agreement, whether expressly, by implication, 
estoppel or otherwise. All rights in the Program not expressly granted 
under this Agreement are reserved. Nothing in this Agreement is 
intended to be enforceable by any entity that is not a Contributor or 
Recipient. No third-party beneficiary rights are created under this 
Agreement.

Exhibit A - Form of Secondary Licenses Notice
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“This Source Code may also be made available under the following 
Secondary Licenses when the conditions for such availability set forth 
in the Eclipse Public License, v. 2.0 are satisfied: {name license(s), 
version(s), and exceptions or additional permissions here}.”

Simply including a copy of this Agreement, including this Exhibit A is 
not sufficient to license the Source Code under Secondary Licenses.

If it is not possible or desirable to put the notice in a particular 
file, then You may include the notice in a location (such as a LICENSE 
file in a relevant directory) where a recipient would be likely to 
look for such a notice.

You may add additional accurate notices of copyright ownership.

==================================================
org.junit 5.9.2 Notices
==================================================
Open Source Licenses
This product may include a number of subcomponents with separate 
copyright notices and license terms. Your use of the source code for 
these subcomponents is subject to the terms and conditions of the 
subcomponent's license, as noted in the LICENSE-.md files.

Python Software Foundation - Python 3.6.8-18.0.5

.. highlight:: none

.. _history-and-license:

*******************
History and License
*******************

History of the software
=======================

Python was created in the early 1990s by Guido van Rossum at Stichting
Mathematisch Centrum (CWI, see https://www.cwi.nl/) in the Netherlands 
as a
successor of a language called ABC.  Guido remains Python's principal 
author,
although it includes many contributions from others.

In 1995, Guido continued his work on Python at the Corporation for 
National
Research Initiatives (CNRI, see https://www.cnri.reston.va.us/) in 
Reston,
Virginia where he released several versions of the software.
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In May 2000, Guido and the Python core development team moved to 
BeOpen.com to
form the BeOpen PythonLabs team.  In October of the same year, the 
PythonLabs
team moved to Digital Creations (now Zope Corporation; see
https://www.zope.org/).  In 2001, the Python Software Foundation (PSF, 
see
https://www.python.org/psf/) was formed, a non-profit organization 
created
specifically to own Python-related Intellectual Property.  Zope 
Corporation is a
sponsoring member of the PSF.

All Python releases are Open Source (see https://opensource.org/ for 
the Open
Source Definition). Historically, most, but not all, Python releases 
have also
been GPL-compatible; the table below summarizes the various releases.

+----------------+--------------+------------+------------
+-----------------+
| Release        | Derived from | Year       | Owner      | GPL 
compatible? |
+================+==============+============+============+============
=====+
| 0.9.0 thru 1.2 | n/a          | 1991-1995  | CWI        | 
yes             |
+----------------+--------------+------------+------------
+-----------------+
| 1.3 thru 1.5.2 | 1.2          | 1995-1999  | CNRI       | 
yes             |
+----------------+--------------+------------+------------
+-----------------+
| 1.6            | 1.5.2        | 2000       | CNRI       | 
no              |
+----------------+--------------+------------+------------
+-----------------+
| 2.0            | 1.6          | 2000       | BeOpen.com | 
no              |
+----------------+--------------+------------+------------
+-----------------+
| 1.6.1          | 1.6          | 2001       | CNRI       | 
no              |
+----------------+--------------+------------+------------
+-----------------+
| 2.1            | 2.0+1.6.1    | 2001       | PSF        | 
no              |
+----------------+--------------+------------+------------
+-----------------+
| 2.0.1          | 2.0+1.6.1    | 2001       | PSF        | 
yes             |
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+----------------+--------------+------------+------------
+-----------------+
| 2.1.1          | 2.1+2.0.1    | 2001       | PSF        | 
yes             |
+----------------+--------------+------------+------------
+-----------------+
| 2.1.2          | 2.1.1        | 2002       | PSF        | 
yes             |
+----------------+--------------+------------+------------
+-----------------+
| 2.1.3          | 2.1.2        | 2002       | PSF        | 
yes             |
+----------------+--------------+------------+------------
+-----------------+
| 2.2 and above  | 2.1.1        | 2001-now   | PSF        | 
yes             |
+----------------+--------------+------------+------------
+-----------------+

.. note::

   GPL-compatible doesn't mean that we're distributing Python under 
the GPL.  All
   Python licenses, unlike the GPL, let you distribute a modified 
version without
   making your changes open source. The GPL-compatible licenses make 
it possible to
   combine Python with other software that is released under the GPL; 
the others
   don't.

Thanks to the many outside volunteers who have worked under Guido's 
direction to
make these releases possible.

Terms and conditions for accessing or otherwise using Python
============================================================

Python software and documentation are licensed under the
:ref:`PSF License Agreement <PSF-license>`.

Starting with Python 3.8.6, examples, recipes, and other code in
the documentation are dual licensed under the PSF License Agreement
and the :ref:`Zero-Clause BSD license <BSD0>`.

Some software incorporated into Python is under different licenses.
The licenses are listed with code falling under that license.
See :ref:`OtherLicenses` for an incomplete list of these licenses.

.. _PSF-license:
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PSF LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON |release|
------------------------------------------

.. parsed-literal::

   1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Python Software Foundation 
("PSF"), and
      the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") accessing and 
otherwise using Python
      |release| software in source or binary form and its associated 
documentation.

   2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, 
PSF hereby
      grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license 
to reproduce,
      analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare 
derivative works,
      distribute, and otherwise use Python |release| alone or in any 
derivative
      version, provided, however, that PSF's License Agreement and 
PSF's notice of
      copyright, i.e., "Copyright © 2001-2022 Python Software 
Foundation; All Rights
      Reserved" are retained in Python |release| alone or in any 
derivative version
      prepared by Licensee.

   3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based 
on or
      incorporates Python |release| or any part thereof, and wants to 
make the
      derivative work available to others as provided herein, then 
Licensee hereby
      agrees to include in any such work a brief summary of the 
changes made to Python
      |release|.

   4. PSF is making Python |release| available to Licensee on an "AS 
IS" basis.
      PSF MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  
BY WAY OF
      EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, PSF MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
      WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE OR THAT THE
      USE OF PYTHON |release| WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

   5. PSF SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF PYTHON 
|release|
      FOR ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS 
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A RESULT OF
      MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON |release|, OR 
ANY DERIVATIVE
      THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

   6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a 
material breach of
      its terms and conditions.

   7. Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship
      of agency, partnership, or joint venture between PSF and 
Licensee.  This License
      Agreement does not grant permission to use PSF trademarks or 
trade name in a
      trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
      third party.

   8. By copying, installing or otherwise using Python |release|, 
Licensee agrees
      to be bound by the terms and conditions of this License 
Agreement.

BEOPEN.COM LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 2.0
-------------------------------------------

BEOPEN PYTHON OPEN SOURCE LICENSE AGREEMENT VERSION 1

.. parsed-literal::

   1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between BeOpen.com ("BeOpen"), having 
an office at
      160 Saratoga Avenue, Santa Clara, CA 95051, and the Individual 
or Organization
      ("Licensee") accessing and otherwise using this software in 
source or binary
      form and its associated documentation ("the Software").

   2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this BeOpen Python 
License Agreement,
      BeOpen hereby grants Licensee a non-exclusive, royalty-free, 
world-wide license
      to reproduce, analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, 
prepare derivative
      works, distribute, and otherwise use the Software alone or in 
any derivative
      version, provided, however, that the BeOpen Python License is 
retained in the
      Software, alone or in any derivative version prepared by 
Licensee.
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   3. BeOpen is making the Software available to Licensee on an "AS 
IS" basis.
      BEOPEN MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED.  BY WAY OF
      EXAMPLE, BUT NOT LIMITATION, BEOPEN MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
REPRESENTATION OR
      WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE OR THAT THE
      USE OF THE SOFTWARE WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

   4. BEOPEN SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF THE 
SOFTWARE FOR
      ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF USING,
      MODIFYING OR DISTRIBUTING THE SOFTWARE, OR ANY DERIVATIVE 
THEREOF, EVEN IF
      ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

   5. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a 
material breach of
      its terms and conditions.

   6. This License Agreement shall be governed by and interpreted in 
all respects
      by the law of the State of California, excluding conflict of law 
provisions.
      Nothing in this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship of
      agency, partnership, or joint venture between BeOpen and 
Licensee.  This License
      Agreement does not grant permission to use BeOpen trademarks or 
trade names in a
      trademark sense to endorse or promote products or services of 
Licensee, or any
      third party.  As an exception, the "BeOpen Python" logos 
available at
      http://www.pythonlabs.com/logos.html may be used according to 
the permissions
      granted on that web page.

   7. By copying, installing or otherwise using the software, Licensee 
agrees to be
      bound by the terms and conditions of this License Agreement.

CNRI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 1.6.1
---------------------------------------

.. parsed-literal::

   1. This LICENSE AGREEMENT is between the Corporation for National 
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Research
      Initiatives, having an office at 1895 Preston White Drive, 
Reston, VA 20191
      ("CNRI"), and the Individual or Organization ("Licensee") 
accessing and
      otherwise using Python 1.6.1 software in source or binary form 
and its
      associated documentation.

   2. Subject to the terms and conditions of this License Agreement, 
CNRI hereby
      grants Licensee a nonexclusive, royalty-free, world-wide license 
to reproduce,
      analyze, test, perform and/or display publicly, prepare 
derivative works,
      distribute, and otherwise use Python 1.6.1 alone or in any 
derivative version,
      provided, however, that CNRI's License Agreement and CNRI's 
notice of copyright,
      i.e., "Copyright © 1995-2001 Corporation for National Research 
Initiatives; All
      Rights Reserved" are retained in Python 1.6.1 alone or in any 
derivative version
      prepared by Licensee.  Alternately, in lieu of CNRI's License 
Agreement,
      Licensee may substitute the following text (omitting the 
quotes): "Python 1.6.1
      is made available subject to the terms and conditions in CNRI's 
License
      Agreement.  This Agreement together with Python 1.6.1 may be 
located on the
      Internet using the following unique, persistent identifier 
(known as a handle):
      1895.22/1013.  This Agreement may also be obtained from a proxy 
server on the
      Internet using the following URL: http://hdl.handle.net/
1895.22/1013."

   3. In the event Licensee prepares a derivative work that is based 
on or
      incorporates Python 1.6.1 or any part thereof, and wants to make 
the derivative
      work available to others as provided herein, then Licensee 
hereby agrees to
      include in any such work a brief summary of the changes made to 
Python 1.6.1.

   4. CNRI is making Python 1.6.1 available to Licensee on an "AS IS" 
basis.  CNRI
      MAKES NO REPRESENTATIONS OR WARRANTIES, EXPRESS OR IMPLIED.  BY 
WAY OF EXAMPLE,
      BUT NOT LIMITATION, CNRI MAKES NO AND DISCLAIMS ANY 
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REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY
      OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE OR THAT 
THE USE OF
      PYTHON 1.6.1 WILL NOT INFRINGE ANY THIRD PARTY RIGHTS.

   5. CNRI SHALL NOT BE LIABLE TO LICENSEE OR ANY OTHER USERS OF 
PYTHON 1.6.1 FOR
      ANY INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR LOSS AS A 
RESULT OF
      MODIFYING, DISTRIBUTING, OR OTHERWISE USING PYTHON 1.6.1, OR ANY 
DERIVATIVE
      THEREOF, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY THEREOF.

   6. This License Agreement will automatically terminate upon a 
material breach of
      its terms and conditions.

   7. This License Agreement shall be governed by the federal 
intellectual property
      law of the United States, including without limitation the 
federal copyright
      law, and, to the extent such U.S. federal law does not apply, by 
the law of the
      Commonwealth of Virginia, excluding Virginia's conflict of law 
provisions.
      Notwithstanding the foregoing, with regard to derivative works 
based on Python
      1.6.1 that incorporate non-separable material that was 
previously distributed
      under the GNU General Public License (GPL), the law of the 
Commonwealth of
      Virginia shall govern this License Agreement only as to issues 
arising under or
      with respect to Paragraphs 4, 5, and 7 of this License 
Agreement.  Nothing in
      this License Agreement shall be deemed to create any 
relationship of agency,
      partnership, or joint venture between CNRI and Licensee.  This 
License Agreement
      does not grant permission to use CNRI trademarks or trade name 
in a trademark
      sense to endorse or promote products or services of Licensee, or 
any third
      party.

   8. By clicking on the "ACCEPT" button where indicated, or by 
copying, installing
      or otherwise using Python 1.6.1, Licensee agrees to be bound by 
the terms and
      conditions of this License Agreement.
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CWI LICENSE AGREEMENT FOR PYTHON 0.9.0 THROUGH 1.2
--------------------------------------------------

.. parsed-literal::

   Copyright © 1991 - 1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum Amsterdam, 
The
   Netherlands.  All rights reserved.

   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and 
its
   documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted, 
provided that
   the above copyright notice appear in all copies and that both that 
copyright
   notice and this permission notice appear in supporting 
documentation, and that
   the name of Stichting Mathematisch Centrum or CWI not be used in 
advertising or
   publicity pertaining to distribution of the software without 
specific, written
   prior permission.

   STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD 
TO THIS
   SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND 
FITNESS, IN NO
   EVENT SHALL STICHTING MATHEMATISCH CENTRUM BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
SPECIAL, INDIRECT
   OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM 
LOSS OF USE,
   DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR 
OTHER TORTIOUS
   ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE 
OF THIS
   SOFTWARE.

.. _BSD0:

ZERO-CLAUSE BSD LICENSE FOR CODE IN THE PYTHON |release| DOCUMENTATION
----------------------------------------------------------------------

.. parsed-literal::

    Permission to use, copy, modify, and/or distribute this software 
for any
    purpose with or without fee is hereby granted.

    THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL 
WARRANTIES WITH
    REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF 
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MERCHANTABILITY
    AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY 
SPECIAL, DIRECT,
    INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER 
RESULTING FROM
    LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, 
NEGLIGENCE OR
    OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
USE OR
    PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

.. _OtherLicenses:

Licenses and Acknowledgements for Incorporated Software
=======================================================

This section is an incomplete, but growing list of licenses and 
acknowledgements
for third-party software incorporated in the Python distribution.

Mersenne Twister
----------------

The :mod:`_random` module includes code based on a download from
http://www.math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/~m-mat/MT/MT2002/
emt19937ar.html. The following are
the verbatim comments from the original code::

   A C-program for MT19937, with initialization improved 2002/1/26.
   Coded by Takuji Nishimura and Makoto Matsumoto.

   Before using, initialize the state by using init_genrand(seed)
   or init_by_array(init_key, key_length).

   Copyright (C) 1997 - 2002, Makoto Matsumoto and Takuji Nishimura,
   All rights reserved.

   Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
   modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
   are met:

    1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
       notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

    2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
       notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
       documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
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    3. The names of its contributors may not be used to endorse or 
promote
       products derived from this software without specific prior 
written
       permission.

   THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
   "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
   LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS 
FOR
   A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE 
COPYRIGHT OWNER OR
   CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, 
SPECIAL,
   EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO,
   PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR
   PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY 
OF
   LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
   NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
   SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

   Any feedback is very welcome.
   http://www.math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp/~m-mat/MT/emt.html
   email: m-mat @ math.sci.hiroshima-u.ac.jp (remove space)

Sockets
-------

The :mod:`socket` module uses the functions, :func:`getaddrinfo`, and
:func:`getnameinfo`, which are coded in separate source files from the 
WIDE
Project, http://www.wide.ad.jp/. ::

   Copyright (C) 1995, 1996, 1997, and 1998 WIDE Project.
   All rights reserved.

   Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
   modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
   are met:
   1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
      documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
   3. Neither the name of the project nor the names of its contributors
      may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
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software
      without specific prior written permission.

   THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE PROJECT AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND
   ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
   IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
   ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE PROJECT OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
   FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
   DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
   OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
   HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
   LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
   OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
   SUCH DAMAGE.

Asynchronous socket services
----------------------------

The :mod:`asynchat` and :mod:`asyncore` modules contain the following 
notice::

   Copyright 1996 by Sam Rushing

                           All Rights Reserved

   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and
   its documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby
   granted, provided that the above copyright notice appear in all
   copies and that both that copyright notice and this permission
   notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of Sam
   Rushing not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to
   distribution of the software without specific, written prior
   permission.

   SAM RUSHING DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE,
   INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS, IN
   NO EVENT SHALL SAM RUSHING BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR
   CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS
   OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT,
   NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN
   CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.
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Cookie management
-----------------

The :mod:`http.cookies` module contains the following notice::

   Copyright 2000 by Timothy O'Malley <timo@alum.mit.edu>

                  All Rights Reserved

   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software
   and its documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby
   granted, provided that the above copyright notice appear in all
   copies and that both that copyright notice and this permission
   notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of
   Timothy O'Malley  not be used in advertising or publicity
   pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, written
   prior permission.

   Timothy O'Malley DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO THIS
   SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY
   AND FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL Timothy O'Malley BE LIABLE FOR
   ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
   WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS,
   WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS
   ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR
   PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Execution tracing
-----------------

The :mod:`trace` module contains the following notice::

   portions copyright 2001, Autonomous Zones Industries, Inc., all 
rights...
   err...  reserved and offered to the public under the terms of the
   Python 2.2 license.
   Author: Zooko O'Whielacronx
   http://zooko.com/
   mailto:zooko@zooko.com

   Copyright 2000, Mojam Media, Inc., all rights reserved.
   Author: Skip Montanaro

   Copyright 1999, Bioreason, Inc., all rights reserved.
   Author: Andrew Dalke

   Copyright 1995-1997, Automatrix, Inc., all rights reserved.
   Author: Skip Montanaro

2880



   Copyright 1991-1995, Stichting Mathematisch Centrum, all rights 
reserved.

   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this Python 
software and
   its associated documentation for any purpose without fee is hereby
   granted, provided that the above copyright notice appears in all 
copies,
   and that both that copyright notice and this permission notice 
appear in
   supporting documentation, and that the name of neither Automatrix,
   Bioreason or Mojam Media be used in advertising or publicity 
pertaining to
   distribution of the software without specific, written prior 
permission.

UUencode and UUdecode functions
-------------------------------

The :mod:`uu` module contains the following notice::

   Copyright 1994 by Lance Ellinghouse
   Cathedral City, California Republic, United States of America.
                          All Rights Reserved
   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and 
its
   documentation for any purpose and without fee is hereby granted,
   provided that the above copyright notice appear in all copies and 
that
   both that copyright notice and this permission notice appear in
   supporting documentation, and that the name of Lance Ellinghouse
   not be used in advertising or publicity pertaining to distribution
   of the software without specific, written prior permission.
   LANCE ELLINGHOUSE DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD TO
   THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY 
AND
   FITNESS, IN NO EVENT SHALL LANCE ELLINGHOUSE CENTRUM BE LIABLE
   FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
   WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN 
AN
   ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT
   OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

   Modified by Jack Jansen, CWI, July 1995:
   - Use binascii module to do the actual line-by-line conversion
     between ascii and binary. This results in a 1000-fold speedup. 
The C
     version is still 5 times faster, though.
   - Arguments more compliant with Python standard

2881



XML Remote Procedure Calls
--------------------------

The :mod:`xmlrpc.client` module contains the following notice::

       The XML-RPC client interface is

   Copyright (c) 1999-2002 by Secret Labs AB
   Copyright (c) 1999-2002 by Fredrik Lundh

   By obtaining, using, and/or copying this software and/or its
   associated documentation, you agree that you have read, understood,
   and will comply with the following terms and conditions:

   Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software and
   its associated documentation for any purpose and without fee is
   hereby granted, provided that the above copyright notice appears in
   all copies, and that both that copyright notice and this permission
   notice appear in supporting documentation, and that the name of
   Secret Labs AB or the author not be used in advertising or publicity
   pertaining to distribution of the software without specific, written
   prior permission.

   SECRET LABS AB AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL WARRANTIES WITH REGARD
   TO THIS SOFTWARE, INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANT-
   ABILITY AND FITNESS.  IN NO EVENT SHALL SECRET LABS AB OR THE AUTHOR
   BE LIABLE FOR ANY SPECIAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY
   DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS,
   WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS
   ACTION, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE
   OF THIS SOFTWARE.

test_epoll
----------

The :mod:`test_epoll` module contains the following notice::

  Copyright (c) 2001-2006 Twisted Matrix Laboratories.

  Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
  a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
  "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
  without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
  distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
  permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
  the following conditions:

  The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be
  included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
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  THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
  EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
  MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
  NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS 
BE
  LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN 
ACTION
  OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
  WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

Select kqueue
-------------

The :mod:`select` module contains the following notice for the kqueue
interface::

  Copyright (c) 2000 Doug White, 2006 James Knight, 2007 Christian 
Heimes
  All rights reserved.

  Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
  modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
  are met:
  1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
  2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

  THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND
  ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
  IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
  ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
  FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
  DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
  OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
  HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
  LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
  OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
  SUCH DAMAGE.
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SipHash24
---------

The file :file:`Python/pyhash.c` contains Marek Majkowski' 
implementation of
Dan Bernstein's SipHash24 algorithm. It contains the following note::

  <MIT License>
  Copyright (c) 2013  Marek Majkowski <marek@popcount.org>

  Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining a copy
  of this software and associated documentation files (the 
"Software"), to deal
  in the Software without restriction, including without limitation 
the rights
  to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
  copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
  furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

  The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
  all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
  </MIT License>

  Original location:
     https://github.com/majek/csiphash/

  Solution inspired by code from:
     Samuel Neves (supercop/crypto_auth/siphash24/little)
     djb (supercop/crypto_auth/siphash24/little2)
     Jean-Philippe Aumasson (https://131002.net/siphash/siphash24.c)

strtod and dtoa
---------------

The file :file:`Python/dtoa.c`, which supplies C functions dtoa and
strtod for conversion of C doubles to and from strings, is derived
from the file of the same name by David M. Gay, currently available
from http://www.netlib.org/fp/.  The original file, as retrieved on
March 16, 2009, contains the following copyright and licensing
notice::

   /****************************************************************
    *
    * The author of this software is David M. Gay.
    *
    * Copyright (c) 1991, 2000, 2001 by Lucent Technologies.
    *
    * Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software 
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for any
    * purpose without fee is hereby granted, provided that this entire 
notice
    * is included in all copies of any software which is or includes a 
copy
    * or modification of this software and in all copies of the 
supporting
    * documentation for such software.
    *
    * THIS SOFTWARE IS BEING PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR 
IMPLIED
    * WARRANTY.  IN PARTICULAR, NEITHER THE AUTHOR NOR LUCENT MAKES ANY
    * REPRESENTATION OR WARRANTY OF ANY KIND CONCERNING THE 
MERCHANTABILITY
    * OF THIS SOFTWARE OR ITS FITNESS FOR ANY PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
    *
    ***************************************************************/

OpenSSL
-------

The modules :mod:`hashlib`, :mod:`posix`, :mod:`ssl`, :mod:`crypt` use
the OpenSSL library for added performance if made available by the
operating system. Additionally, the Windows and macOS installers for
Python may include a copy of the OpenSSL libraries, so we include a 
copy
of the OpenSSL license here::

  LICENSE ISSUES
  ==============

  The OpenSSL toolkit stays under a dual license, i.e. both the 
conditions of
  the OpenSSL License and the original SSLeay license apply to the 
toolkit.
  See below for the actual license texts. Actually both licenses are 
BSD-style
  Open Source licenses. In case of any license issues related to 
OpenSSL
  please contact openssl-core@openssl.org.

  OpenSSL License
  ---------------

    /* 
====================================================================
     * Copyright (c) 1998-2008 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights 
reserved.
     *
     * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
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without
     * modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
     * are met:
     *
     * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above 
copyright
     *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
     *
     * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
     *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in
     *    the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
     *    distribution.
     *
     * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this
     *    software must display the following acknowledgment:
     *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL 
Project
     *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit. (http://www.openssl.org/)"
     *
     * 4. The names "OpenSSL Toolkit" and "OpenSSL Project" must not 
be used to
     *    endorse or promote products derived from this software 
without
     *    prior written permission. For written permission, please 
contact
     *    openssl-core@openssl.org.
     *
     * 5. Products derived from this software may not be called 
"OpenSSL"
     *    nor may "OpenSSL" appear in their names without prior written
     *    permission of the OpenSSL Project.
     *
     * 6. Redistributions of any form whatsoever must retain the 
following
     *    acknowledgment:
     *    "This product includes software developed by the OpenSSL 
Project
     *    for use in the OpenSSL Toolkit (http://www.openssl.org/)"
     *
     * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE OpenSSL PROJECT ``AS IS'' AND 
ANY
     * EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
     * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR
     * PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE OpenSSL PROJECT 
OR
     * ITS CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
     * SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT
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     * NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES;
     * LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
     * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT,
     * STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
     * ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF 
ADVISED
     * OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.
     * 
====================================================================
     *
     * This product includes cryptographic software written by Eric 
Young
     * (eay@cryptsoft.com).  This product includes software written by 
Tim
     * Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
     *
     */

 Original SSLeay License
 -----------------------

    /* Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
     * All rights reserved.
     *
     * This package is an SSL implementation written
     * by Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com).
     * The implementation was written so as to conform with Netscapes 
SSL.
     *
     * This library is free for commercial and non-commercial use as 
long as
     * the following conditions are aheared to.  The following 
conditions
     * apply to all code found in this distribution, be it the RC4, 
RSA,
     * lhash, DES, etc., code; not just the SSL code.  The SSL 
documentation
     * included with this distribution is covered by the same 
copyright terms
     * except that the holder is Tim Hudson (tjh@cryptsoft.com).
     *
     * Copyright remains Eric Young's, and as such any Copyright 
notices in
     * the code are not to be removed.
     * If this package is used in a product, Eric Young should be 
given attribution
     * as the author of the parts of the library used.
     * This can be in the form of a textual message at program startup 
or
     * in documentation (online or textual) provided with the package.
     *
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     * Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or 
without
     * modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
     * are met:
     * 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the copyright
     *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
     * 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above 
copyright
     *    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer 
in the
     *    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
     * 3. All advertising materials mentioning features or use of this 
software
     *    must display the following acknowledgement:
     *    "This product includes cryptographic software written by
     *     Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)"
     *    The word 'cryptographic' can be left out if the rouines from 
the library
     *    being used are not cryptographic related :-).
     * 4. If you include any Windows specific code (or a derivative 
thereof) from
     *    the apps directory (application code) you must include an 
acknowledgement:
     *    "This product includes software written by Tim Hudson 
(tjh@cryptsoft.com)"
     *
     * THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY ERIC YOUNG ``AS IS'' AND
     * ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED 
TO, THE
     * IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE
     * ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS 
BE LIABLE
     * FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
     * DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF 
SUBSTITUTE GOODS
     * OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
     * HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN 
CONTRACT, STRICT
     * LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING 
IN ANY WAY
     * OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY OF
     * SUCH DAMAGE.
     *
     * The licence and distribution terms for any publically available 
version or
     * derivative of this code cannot be changed.  i.e. this code 
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cannot simply be
     * copied and put under another distribution licence
     * [including the GNU Public Licence.]
     */

expat
-----

The :mod:`pyexpat` extension is built using an included copy of the 
expat
sources unless the build is configured ``--with-system-expat``::

  Copyright (c) 1998, 1999, 2000 Thai Open Source Software Center Ltd
                                 and Clark Cooper

  Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining
  a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
  "Software"), to deal in the Software without restriction, including
  without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
  distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
  permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject to
  the following conditions:

  The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included
  in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

  THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
  EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
  MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND 
NONINFRINGEMENT.
  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY
  CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT,
  TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE
  SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

libffi
------

The :mod:`_ctypes` extension is built using an included copy of the 
libffi
sources unless the build is configured ``--with-system-libffi``::

   Copyright (c) 1996-2008  Red Hat, Inc and others.

   Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person 
obtaining
   a copy of this software and associated documentation files (the
   ``Software''), to deal in the Software without restriction, 
including
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   without limitation the rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish,
   distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of the Software, and to
   permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, subject 
to
   the following conditions:

   The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included
   in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

   THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED ``AS IS'', WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
   EXPRESS OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF
   MERCHANTABILITY, FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND
   NONINFRINGEMENT.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT
   HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY,
   WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM,
   OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER
   DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

zlib
----

The :mod:`zlib` extension is built using an included copy of the zlib
sources if the zlib version found on the system is too old to be
used for the build::

  Copyright (C) 1995-2011 Jean-loup Gailly and Mark Adler

  This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied
  warranty.  In no event will the authors be held liable for any 
damages
  arising from the use of this software.

  Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose,
  including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute 
it
  freely, subject to the following restrictions:

  1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must 
not
     claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this 
software
     in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation 
would be
     appreciated but is not required.

  2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must 
not be
     misrepresented as being the original software.

  3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
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distribution.

  Jean-loup Gailly        Mark Adler
  jloup@gzip.org          madler@alumni.caltech.edu

cfuhash
-------

The implementation of the hash table used by the :mod:`tracemalloc` is 
based
on the cfuhash project::

   Copyright (c) 2005 Don Owens
   All rights reserved.

   This code is released under the BSD license:

   Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
   modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
   are met:

     * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
       notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

     * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
       copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following
       disclaimer in the documentation and/or other materials provided
       with the distribution.

     * Neither the name of the author nor the names of its
       contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived
       from this software without specific prior written permission.

   THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
   "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
   LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS
   FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE
   COPYRIGHT OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT,
   INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES
   (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR
   SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
   HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT,
   STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE)
   ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED
   OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

libmpdec
--------

The :mod:`_decimal` module is built using an included copy of the 
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libmpdec
library unless the build is configured ``--with-system-libmpdec``::

   Copyright (c) 2008-2020 Stefan Krah. All rights reserved.

   Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
   modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
   are met:

   1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.

   2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
      notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
      documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.

   THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR AND CONTRIBUTORS "AS IS" AND
   ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, 
THE
   IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
   ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
   FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
   DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
   OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS 
INTERRUPTION)
   HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
   LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN 
ANY WAY
   OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY 
OF
   SUCH DAMAGE.

W3C C14N test suite
-------------------

The C14N 2.0 test suite in the :mod:`test` package
(``Lib/test/xmltestdata/c14n-20/``) was retrieved from the W3C website 
at
https://www.w3.org/TR/xml-c14n2-testcases/ and is distributed under the
3-clause BSD license::

   Copyright (c) 2013 W3C(R) (MIT, ERCIM, Keio, Beihang),
   All Rights Reserved.
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   Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
   modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
   are met:

   * Redistributions of works must retain the original copyright 
notice,
     this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the original 
copyright
     notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in 
the
     documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
   * Neither the name of the W3C nor the names of its contributors may 
be
     used to endorse or promote products derived from this work without
     specific prior written permission.

   THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
   "AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
   LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS 
FOR
   A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
   OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, 
INCIDENTAL,
   SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
   LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF 
USE,
   DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON 
ANY
   THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
   (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE 
USE
   OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

ClamAV 0.103.8-3

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2, June 1991
 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
                Preamble
  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
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using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.
  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.
  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.
  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.
  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.
  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.
  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".
Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
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Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.
You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.
  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:
    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.
    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
it.
Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.
In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.
  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
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Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:
    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,
    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,
    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)
The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.
If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.
  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.
  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
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You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.
  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.
If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.
It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.
This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.
  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.
Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
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this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.
  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.
                NO WARRANTY
  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

        How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs
  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.
  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
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convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.
    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>
    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.
    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.
    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA
Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.
If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:
    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year  name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.
The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.
You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:
  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
Hacker.
  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice
This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General
Public License instead of this License.
            REGARDING OPENSSL
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 In addition, as a special exception, the copyright holders give
 permission to link the code of portions of this program with the
 OpenSSL library under certain conditions as described in each
 individual source file, and distribute linked combinations
 including the two.
 You must obey the GNU General Public License in all respects
 for all of the code used other than OpenSSL.  If you modify
 file(s) with this exception, you may extend this exception to your
 version of the file(s), but you are not obligated to do so.  If you
 do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement from your
 version.  If you delete this exception statement from all source
 files in the program, then also delete it here.
______________
For third party technology that you receive from Oracle in binary form 
which is licensed under an open source license that gives you the 
right to receive the source code for that binary, you may be able to 
obtain a copy of the applicable source code from https://
www.oracle.com/downloads/opensource/software-components-source-
code.html. If the source code for the technology was not provided to 
you with the binary, you can also receive a copy of the source code on 
physical media by submitting a written request to:

Oracle America, Inc.
Attn: Associate General Counsel
Development and Engineering Legal
500 Oracle Parkway, 10th Floor
Redwood Shores, CA 94065

Or, you may send an email to Oracle using this form. Your request 
should include:

The name of the component or binary file(s) for which you are 
requesting the source code
The name and version number of the Oracle product
The date you received the Oracle product
Your name
Your company name (if applicable)
Your return mailing address and email
A telephone number in the event we need to reach you.
We may charge you a fee to cover the cost of physical media and 
processing. Your request must be sent (i) within three (3) years of 
the date you received the Oracle product that included the component 
or binary file(s) that are the subject of your request, or (ii) in the 
case of code licensed under the GPL v3, for as long as Oracle offers 
spare parts or customer support for that product model.

ClamAV 0.103.9-1

GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
               Version 2, June 1991
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 Copyright (C) 1989, 1991 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
     51 Franklin St, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02110-1301 USA
 Everyone is permitted to copy and distribute verbatim copies
 of this license document, but changing it is not allowed.
                Preamble
  The licenses for most software are designed to take away your
freedom to share and change it.  By contrast, the GNU General Public
License is intended to guarantee your freedom to share and change free
software--to make sure the software is free for all its users.  This
General Public License applies to most of the Free Software
Foundation's software and to any other program whose authors commit to
using it.  (Some other Free Software Foundation software is covered by
the GNU Library General Public License instead.)  You can apply it to
your programs, too.
  When we speak of free software, we are referring to freedom, not
price.  Our General Public Licenses are designed to make sure that you
have the freedom to distribute copies of free software (and charge for
this service if you wish), that you receive source code or can get it
if you want it, that you can change the software or use pieces of it
in new free programs; and that you know you can do these things.
  To protect your rights, we need to make restrictions that forbid
anyone to deny you these rights or to ask you to surrender the rights.
These restrictions translate to certain responsibilities for you if you
distribute copies of the software, or if you modify it.
  For example, if you distribute copies of such a program, whether
gratis or for a fee, you must give the recipients all the rights that
you have.  You must make sure that they, too, receive or can get the
source code.  And you must show them these terms so they know their
rights.
  We protect your rights with two steps: (1) copyright the software, 
and
(2) offer you this license which gives you legal permission to copy,
distribute and/or modify the software.
  Also, for each author's protection and ours, we want to make certain
that everyone understands that there is no warranty for this free
software.  If the software is modified by someone else and passed on, 
we
want its recipients to know that what they have is not the original, so
that any problems introduced by others will not reflect on the original
authors' reputations.
  Finally, any free program is threatened constantly by software
patents.  We wish to avoid the danger that redistributors of a free
program will individually obtain patent licenses, in effect making the
program proprietary.  To prevent this, we have made it clear that any
patent must be licensed for everyone's free use or not licensed at all.
  The precise terms and conditions for copying, distribution and
modification follow.

            GNU GENERAL PUBLIC LICENSE
   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR COPYING, DISTRIBUTION AND MODIFICATION
  0. This License applies to any program or other work which contains
a notice placed by the copyright holder saying it may be distributed
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under the terms of this General Public License.  The "Program", below,
refers to any such program or work, and a "work based on the Program"
means either the Program or any derivative work under copyright law:
that is to say, a work containing the Program or a portion of it,
either verbatim or with modifications and/or translated into another
language.  (Hereinafter, translation is included without limitation in
the term "modification".)  Each licensee is addressed as "you".
Activities other than copying, distribution and modification are not
covered by this License; they are outside its scope.  The act of
running the Program is not restricted, and the output from the Program
is covered only if its contents constitute a work based on the
Program (independent of having been made by running the Program).
Whether that is true depends on what the Program does.
  1. You may copy and distribute verbatim copies of the Program's
source code as you receive it, in any medium, provided that you
conspicuously and appropriately publish on each copy an appropriate
copyright notice and disclaimer of warranty; keep intact all the
notices that refer to this License and to the absence of any warranty;
and give any other recipients of the Program a copy of this License
along with the Program.
You may charge a fee for the physical act of transferring a copy, and
you may at your option offer warranty protection in exchange for a fee.
  2. You may modify your copy or copies of the Program or any portion
of it, thus forming a work based on the Program, and copy and
distribute such modifications or work under the terms of Section 1
above, provided that you also meet all of these conditions:
    a) You must cause the modified files to carry prominent notices
    stating that you changed the files and the date of any change.
    b) You must cause any work that you distribute or publish, that in
    whole or in part contains or is derived from the Program or any
    part thereof, to be licensed as a whole at no charge to all third
    parties under the terms of this License.
    c) If the modified program normally reads commands interactively
    when run, you must cause it, when started running for such
    interactive use in the most ordinary way, to print or display an
    announcement including an appropriate copyright notice and a
    notice that there is no warranty (or else, saying that you provide
    a warranty) and that users may redistribute the program under
    these conditions, and telling the user how to view a copy of this
    License.  (Exception: if the Program itself is interactive but
    does not normally print such an announcement, your work based on
    the Program is not required to print an announcement.)

These requirements apply to the modified work as a whole.  If
identifiable sections of that work are not derived from the Program,
and can be reasonably considered independent and separate works in
themselves, then this License, and its terms, do not apply to those
sections when you distribute them as separate works.  But when you
distribute the same sections as part of a whole which is a work based
on the Program, the distribution of the whole must be on the terms of
this License, whose permissions for other licensees extend to the
entire whole, and thus to each and every part regardless of who wrote 
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it.
Thus, it is not the intent of this section to claim rights or contest
your rights to work written entirely by you; rather, the intent is to
exercise the right to control the distribution of derivative or
collective works based on the Program.
In addition, mere aggregation of another work not based on the Program
with the Program (or with a work based on the Program) on a volume of
a storage or distribution medium does not bring the other work under
the scope of this License.
  3. You may copy and distribute the Program (or a work based on it,
under Section 2) in object code or executable form under the terms of
Sections 1 and 2 above provided that you also do one of the following:
    a) Accompany it with the complete corresponding machine-readable
    source code, which must be distributed under the terms of Sections
    1 and 2 above on a medium customarily used for software 
interchange; or,
    b) Accompany it with a written offer, valid for at least three
    years, to give any third party, for a charge no more than your
    cost of physically performing source distribution, a complete
    machine-readable copy of the corresponding source code, to be
    distributed under the terms of Sections 1 and 2 above on a medium
    customarily used for software interchange; or,
    c) Accompany it with the information you received as to the offer
    to distribute corresponding source code.  (This alternative is
    allowed only for noncommercial distribution and only if you
    received the program in object code or executable form with such
    an offer, in accord with Subsection b above.)
The source code for a work means the preferred form of the work for
making modifications to it.  For an executable work, complete source
code means all the source code for all modules it contains, plus any
associated interface definition files, plus the scripts used to
control compilation and installation of the executable.  However, as a
special exception, the source code distributed need not include
anything that is normally distributed (in either source or binary
form) with the major components (compiler, kernel, and so on) of the
operating system on which the executable runs, unless that component
itself accompanies the executable.
If distribution of executable or object code is made by offering
access to copy from a designated place, then offering equivalent
access to copy the source code from the same place counts as
distribution of the source code, even though third parties are not
compelled to copy the source along with the object code.

  4. You may not copy, modify, sublicense, or distribute the Program
except as expressly provided under this License.  Any attempt
otherwise to copy, modify, sublicense or distribute the Program is
void, and will automatically terminate your rights under this License.
However, parties who have received copies, or rights, from you under
this License will not have their licenses terminated so long as such
parties remain in full compliance.
  5. You are not required to accept this License, since you have not
signed it.  However, nothing else grants you permission to modify or
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distribute the Program or its derivative works.  These actions are
prohibited by law if you do not accept this License.  Therefore, by
modifying or distributing the Program (or any work based on the
Program), you indicate your acceptance of this License to do so, and
all its terms and conditions for copying, distributing or modifying
the Program or works based on it.
  6. Each time you redistribute the Program (or any work based on the
Program), the recipient automatically receives a license from the
original licensor to copy, distribute or modify the Program subject to
these terms and conditions.  You may not impose any further
restrictions on the recipients' exercise of the rights granted herein.
You are not responsible for enforcing compliance by third parties to
this License.
  7. If, as a consequence of a court judgment or allegation of patent
infringement or for any other reason (not limited to patent issues),
conditions are imposed on you (whether by court order, agreement or
otherwise) that contradict the conditions of this License, they do not
excuse you from the conditions of this License.  If you cannot
distribute so as to satisfy simultaneously your obligations under this
License and any other pertinent obligations, then as a consequence you
may not distribute the Program at all.  For example, if a patent
license would not permit royalty-free redistribution of the Program by
all those who receive copies directly or indirectly through you, then
the only way you could satisfy both it and this License would be to
refrain entirely from distribution of the Program.
If any portion of this section is held invalid or unenforceable under
any particular circumstance, the balance of the section is intended to
apply and the section as a whole is intended to apply in other
circumstances.
It is not the purpose of this section to induce you to infringe any
patents or other property right claims or to contest validity of any
such claims; this section has the sole purpose of protecting the
integrity of the free software distribution system, which is
implemented by public license practices.  Many people have made
generous contributions to the wide range of software distributed
through that system in reliance on consistent application of that
system; it is up to the author/donor to decide if he or she is willing
to distribute software through any other system and a licensee cannot
impose that choice.
This section is intended to make thoroughly clear what is believed to
be a consequence of the rest of this License.

  8. If the distribution and/or use of the Program is restricted in
certain countries either by patents or by copyrighted interfaces, the
original copyright holder who places the Program under this License
may add an explicit geographical distribution limitation excluding
those countries, so that distribution is permitted only in or among
countries not thus excluded.  In such case, this License incorporates
the limitation as if written in the body of this License.
  9. The Free Software Foundation may publish revised and/or new 
versions
of the General Public License from time to time.  Such new versions 
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will
be similar in spirit to the present version, but may differ in detail 
to
address new problems or concerns.
Each version is given a distinguishing version number.  If the Program
specifies a version number of this License which applies to it and "any
later version", you have the option of following the terms and 
conditions
either of that version or of any later version published by the Free
Software Foundation.  If the Program does not specify a version number 
of
this License, you may choose any version ever published by the Free 
Software
Foundation.
  10. If you wish to incorporate parts of the Program into other free
programs whose distribution conditions are different, write to the 
author
to ask for permission.  For software which is copyrighted by the Free
Software Foundation, write to the Free Software Foundation; we 
sometimes
make exceptions for this.  Our decision will be guided by the two goals
of preserving the free status of all derivatives of our free software 
and
of promoting the sharing and reuse of software generally.
                NO WARRANTY
  11. BECAUSE THE PROGRAM IS LICENSED FREE OF CHARGE, THERE IS NO 
WARRANTY
FOR THE PROGRAM, TO THE EXTENT PERMITTED BY APPLICABLE LAW.  EXCEPT 
WHEN
OTHERWISE STATED IN WRITING THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND/OR OTHER PARTIES
PROVIDE THE PROGRAM "AS IS" WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, EITHER 
EXPRESSED
OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  THE ENTIRE RISK 
AS
TO THE QUALITY AND PERFORMANCE OF THE PROGRAM IS WITH YOU.  SHOULD THE
PROGRAM PROVE DEFECTIVE, YOU ASSUME THE COST OF ALL NECESSARY 
SERVICING,
REPAIR OR CORRECTION.
  12. IN NO EVENT UNLESS REQUIRED BY APPLICABLE LAW OR AGREED TO IN 
WRITING
WILL ANY COPYRIGHT HOLDER, OR ANY OTHER PARTY WHO MAY MODIFY AND/OR
REDISTRIBUTE THE PROGRAM AS PERMITTED ABOVE, BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR 
DAMAGES,
INCLUDING ANY GENERAL, SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES 
ARISING
OUT OF THE USE OR INABILITY TO USE THE PROGRAM (INCLUDING BUT NOT 
LIMITED
TO LOSS OF DATA OR DATA BEING RENDERED INACCURATE OR LOSSES SUSTAINED 
BY
YOU OR THIRD PARTIES OR A FAILURE OF THE PROGRAM TO OPERATE WITH ANY 
OTHER
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PROGRAMS), EVEN IF SUCH HOLDER OR OTHER PARTY HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE
POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGES.
             END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

        How to Apply These Terms to Your New Programs
  If you develop a new program, and you want it to be of the greatest
possible use to the public, the best way to achieve this is to make it
free software which everyone can redistribute and change under these 
terms.
  To do so, attach the following notices to the program.  It is safest
to attach them to the start of each source file to most effectively
convey the exclusion of warranty; and each file should have at least
the "copyright" line and a pointer to where the full notice is found.
    <one line to give the program's name and a brief idea of what it 
does.>
    Copyright (C) <year>  <name of author>
    This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or 
modify
    it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published 
by
    the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
    (at your option) any later version.
    This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
    but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
    MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
    GNU General Public License for more details.
    You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
    along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
    Foundation, Inc., 59 Temple Place, Suite 330, Boston, MA  
02111-1307  USA
Also add information on how to contact you by electronic and paper 
mail.
If the program is interactive, make it output a short notice like this
when it starts in an interactive mode:
    Gnomovision version 69, Copyright (C) year  name of author
    Gnomovision comes with ABSOLUTELY NO WARRANTY; for details type 
`show w'.
    This is free software, and you are welcome to redistribute it
    under certain conditions; type `show c' for details.
The hypothetical commands `show w' and `show c' should show the 
appropriate
parts of the General Public License.  Of course, the commands you use 
may
be called something other than `show w' and `show c'; they could even 
be
mouse-clicks or menu items--whatever suits your program.
You should also get your employer (if you work as a programmer) or your
school, if any, to sign a "copyright disclaimer" for the program, if
necessary.  Here is a sample; alter the names:
  Yoyodyne, Inc., hereby disclaims all copyright interest in the 
program
  `Gnomovision' (which makes passes at compilers) written by James 
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Hacker.
  <signature of Ty Coon>, 1 April 1989
  Ty Coon, President of Vice
This General Public License does not permit incorporating your program 
into
proprietary programs.  If your program is a subroutine library, you may
consider it more useful to permit linking proprietary applications 
with the
library.  If this is what you want to do, use the GNU Library General
Public License instead of this License.
            REGARDING OPENSSL
 In addition, as a special exception, the copyright holders give
 permission to link the code of portions of this program with the
 OpenSSL library under certain conditions as described in each
 individual source file, and distribute linked combinations
 including the two.
 You must obey the GNU General Public License in all respects
 for all of the code used other than OpenSSL.  If you modify
 file(s) with this exception, you may extend this exception to your
 version of the file(s), but you are not obligated to do so.  If you
 do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement from your
 version.  If you delete this exception statement from all source
 files in the program, then also delete it here.

ClamAV 0.103.11-1

Format: https://www.debian.org/doc/packaging-manuals/copyright-
format/1.0/
Upstream-Name: ClamAV
Upstream-Contact: clamav-devel@lists.clamav.net
Source: https://github.com/vrtadmin/clamav-devel
Comment:
 Due to license incompatibilities the libclamunrar code is split from 
the
 upstream tarball into a libclamunrar tarball.
 .
 The excluded files below just make the tarball unnecessarily large, or
 interfere with the version management.  For llvm, we use the system 
version.
Files-Excluded:
 win32/*
 libclamav/c++/llvm/*
 libclammspack/*

Files: *
Copyright:
 1998-2015, Sourcefire, Inc.
 2002-2007, Tomasz Kojm <tkojm@clamav.net>
 2006, Sensory Networks, Inc
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 2007-2015, Cisco Systems, Inc
 2014-2018, Cisco and/or its affiliates
License: GPL-2
 This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
 it under the terms of the GNU General Public License version 2 as
 published by the Free Software Foundation.
 .
 This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
 but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
 MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
 GNU General Public License for more details.
Comment:
 You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
 along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
 Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston,
 MA 02110-1301, USA.
 .
 On Debian systems, the full text of the GNU General Public License
 version 2 can be found in the file `/usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-2'.

Files:
 libclamav/crypto.c
 libclamav/pdfng.c
 libclamav/xdp.c
 libclamav/xdp.h
Copyright:
 2014, 2017-2018 Cisco and/or its affiliates
License: GPL-2 with OpenSSL exception
 This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
 it under the terms of the GNU General Public License version 2 as
 published by the Free Software Foundation.
 .
 This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
 but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
 MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
 GNU General Public License for more details.
 .
 In addition, as a special exception, the copyright holders give
 permission to link the code of portions of this program with the
 OpenSSL library under certain conditions as described in each
 individual source file, and distribute linked combinations
 including the two.
 .
 You must obey the GNU General Public License in all respects
 for all of the code used other than OpenSSL.  If you modify
 file(s) with this exception, you may extend this exception to your
 version of the file(s), but you are not obligated to do so.  If you
 do not wish to do so, delete this exception statement from your
 version.  If you delete this exception statement from all source
 files in the program, then also delete it here.
Comment:
 You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
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 along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
 Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston,
 MA 02110-1301, USA.
 .
 On Debian systems, the full text of the GNU General Public License
 version 2 can be found in the file `/usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-2'.

Files:
 clamav-milter/Makefile.am
 clamconf/Makefile.am
 clamd/Makefile.am
 clamd/server.h
 clamd/server-th.c
 clamd/thrmgr.c
 clamd/thrmgr.h
 clamdscan/Makefile.am
 clamscan/Makefile.am
 clamscan/manager.c
 clamscan/manager.h
 database/Makefile.am
 docs/Makefile.am
 etc/Makefile.am
 examples/ex1.c
 freshclam/Makefile.am
 freshclam/execute.c
 freshclam/execute.h
 libfreshclam/dns.c
 libfreshclam/dns.h
 libfreshclam/Makefile.am
 libclamav/Makefile.am
 libclamav/c++/configure.ac
 libclamav/c++/Makefile.am
 Makefile.am
 sigtool/Makefile.am
 sigtool/vba.c
 sigtool/vba.h
Copyright:
 2002-2013, Tomasz Kojm <tkojm@clamav.net>
 2004 Trog <trog@uncon.org>
 2006, Everton da Silva Marques <everton.marques@gmail.com>
 2006, Sensory Networks, Inc
 2007-2013, Sourcefire, Inc.
 2014, Cisco Systems, Inc.
License: GPL-2+
Comment:
 You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
 along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
 Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston,
 MA 02110-1301, USA.
 .
 On Debian systems, the full text of the GNU General Public License
 version 2 can be found in the file `/usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-2'.
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Files:
 debian/*
Copyright:
 2004, Stephen Gran <sgran@debian.org>
License: GPL-2+
Comment:
 You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
 along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
 Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston,
 MA 02110-1301, USA.
 .
 On Debian systems, the full text of the GNU General Public License
 version 2 can be found in the file `/usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-2'.

Files:
 config/compile
 config/depcomp
 config/missing
 config/test-driver
 config/ylwrap
 libclamav/c++/config/compile
 libclamav/c++/config/depcomp
 libclamav/c++/config/missing
Copyright:
 1992-2013, Free Software Foundation, Inc.
License: GPL-2+ with Autoconf exception
 This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
 it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
 the Free Software Foundation; either version 2, or (at your option)
 any later version.
 .
 This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
 but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
 MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
 GNU General Public License for more details.
 .
 As a special exception to the GNU General Public License, if you
 distribute this file as part of a program that contains a
 configuration script generated by Autoconf, you may include it under
 the same distribution terms that you use for the rest of that program.
Comment:
 You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
 along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
 Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston,
 MA 02110-1301, USA.
 .
 On Debian systems, the full text of the GNU General Public License
 version 2 can be found in the file `/usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-2'.

Files:
 config/config.guess
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 config/config.sub
 libclamav/c++/config/config.guess
 libclamav/c++/config/config.sub
Copyright:
 1992-2013, Free Software Foundation, Inc.
License: GPL-3+ with Autoconf exception
 This file is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify it
 under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
 the Free Software Foundation; either version 3 of the License, or
 (at your option) any later version.
 .
 This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but
 WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
 MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
 General Public License for more details.
 .
 As a special exception to the GNU General Public License, if you
 distribute this file as part of a program that contains a
 configuration script generated by Autoconf, you may include it under
 the same distribution terms that you use for the rest of that
 program.  This Exception is an additional permission under section 7
 of the GNU General Public License, version 3 ("GPLv3").
Comment:
 You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
 along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
 Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston,
 MA 02110-1301, USA.
 .
 On Debian systems, the full text of the GNU General Public License
 version 3 can be found in the file `/usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-3.

Files:
 config/ltmain.sh
 libclamav/c++/config/ltmain.sh
Copyright:
 1996-2011, Free Software Foundation, Inc.
License: GPL-2+ with Libtool exception
 GNU Libtool is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
 it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
 the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
 (at your option) any later version.
 .
 As a special exception to the GNU General Public License,
 if you distribute this file as part of a program or library that
 is built using GNU Libtool, you may include this file under the
 same distribution terms that you use for the rest of that program.
 .
 GNU Libtool is distributed in the hope that it will be useful, but
 WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
 MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
 General Public License for more details.
Comment:
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 You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
 along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
 Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston,
 MA 02110-1301, USA.
 .
 On Debian systems, the full text of the GNU General Public License
 version 2 can be found in the file `/usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-2'.

Files:
 libltdl/*
Copyright:
 1998-2001, 2004-2010, Free Software Foundation, Inc
License: LGPL-2+ with Libtool exception
 GNU Libltdl is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
 modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
 License as published by the Free Software Foundation; either
 version 2 of the License, or (at your option) any later version.
 .
 As a special exception to the GNU Lesser General Public License,
 if you distribute this file as part of a program or library that
 is built using GNU Libtool, you may include this file under the
 same distribution terms that you use for the rest of that program.
 .
 GNU Libltdl is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
 but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
 MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
 GNU Lesser General Public License for more details.
Comment:
 You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License
 along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
 Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston,
 MA 02110-1301, USA.
 .
 On Debian systems, the full text of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License
 version 2 can be found in the file `/usr/share/common-licenses/
LGPL-2'.

Files:
 libclamav/libmspack.c
 libclamav/libmspack.h
 libclamunrar_iface/unrar_iface.cpp
 libclamunrar_iface/unrar_iface.h
Copyright:
 2003-2004 Stuart Caie
 2007-2013, Sourcefire, Inc.
License: LGPL-2.1

Files:
 clamonacc/misc/fts.c
 clamonacc/misc/priv_fts.h
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Copyright:
 1990, 1993-1994, The Regents of the University of California.
 1994-2015, Free Software Foundation, Inc.
License: LGPL-2.1 and BSD-3-clause

Files:
 config/install-sh
 libclamav/c++/config/install-sh
Copyright:
 1994, X Consortium
License: Expat
Comment:
 Except as contained in this notice, the name of the X Consortium 
shall not
 be used in advertising or otherwise to promote the sale, use or other 
deal-
 ings in this Software without prior written authorization from the X 
Consor-
 tium.
 .
 FSF changes to this file are in the public domain.

Files:
 shared/getopt.c
 shared/getopt.h
Copyright:
 1997, 2000-2002, 2006, Benjamin Sittler
License: Expat

Files:
 libclamav/bcfeatures.h
 libclamav/bytecode_api_decl.c
 libclamav/bytecode_api.h
 libclamav/bytecode_api_impl.h
 libclamav/bytecode_detect.h
 libclamav/bytecode_hooks.h
Copyright:
 2009-2010, Sourcefire, Inc.
License: BSD-2-clause

Files:
 libclamav/textdet.c
Copyright:
 1986-1995, Ian F. Darwin
 2008-2010, Sourcefire, Inc.
License: BSD-2-clause

Files:
 libclamav/qsort.c
 shared/queue.h
Copyright:
 1991-1993, The Regents of the University of California.
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License: BSD-3-clause

Files:
 libclamav/regex/*
Copyright:
 1992-1994, Henry Spencer
 1992-1994, The Regents of the University of California.
License: BSD-3-clause

Files:
 libclamav/swf.c
 libclamav/swf.h
Copyright:
 2001, Opaque Industries
 2002-2007, Igor Kogan
 2005, Wang Zhen
License: BSD-3-clause

Files:
 libclamav/inffixed64.h
 libclamav/inflate64.c
 libclamav/inflate64.h
 libclamav/inflate64_priv.h
 libclamav/nsis/nsis_zlib.h
Copyright:
 1995-2005, Jean-loup Gailly
 1995-2005, Mark Adler
License: Zlib

Files:
 libclamav/nsis/infblock.c
 libclamav/nsis/nsis_zutil.h
Copyright:
 1999-2007, Nullsoft and Contributors
 1995-1998, Jean-loup Gailly
License: Zlib
Comment:
 These files do not contain above license in full, but mention that 
they
 have been derived from zlib.

Files:
 libclamav/regex/strlcpy.c
 libclamav/strlcat.c
Copyright:
 1998, Todd C. Miller <Todd.Miller@courtesan.com>
License: ISC
 Permission to use, copy, modify, and distribute this software for any
 purpose with or without fee is hereby granted, provided that the above
 copyright notice and this permission notice appear in all copies.
 .
 THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND THE AUTHOR DISCLAIMS ALL 

2914



WARRANTIES
 WITH REGARD TO THIS SOFTWARE INCLUDING ALL IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF
 MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE 
FOR
 ANY SPECIAL, DIRECT, INDIRECT, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OR ANY DAMAGES
 WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS, WHETHER IN AN
 ACTION OF CONTRACT, NEGLIGENCE OR OTHER TORTIOUS ACTION, ARISING OUT 
OF
 OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Files:
 config/config.rpath
 libclamav/c++/m4/libtool.m4
 libclamav/c++/m4/lt~obsolete.m4
 libclamav/c++/m4/ltoptions.m4
 libclamav/c++/m4/ltsugar.m4
 libclamav/c++/m4/ltversion.m4
 m4/lib-ld.m4
 m4/lib-link.m4
 m4/lib-prefix.m4
 m4/libtool.m4
 m4/ltdl.m4
 m4/lt~obsolete.m4
 m4/ltoptions.m4
 m4/ltsugar.m4
 m4/ltversion.m4
Copyright:
 1996-2011, Free Software Foundation, Inc.
License: permissive~1
 This file is free software; the Free Software Foundation gives
 unlimited permission to copy and/or distribute it, with or without
 modifications, as long as this notice is preserved.

Files:
 configure
 libclamav/c++/configure
Copyright:
 1992-1996, 1998-2012, Free Software Foundation, Inc.
License: permissive~2
 This configure script is free software; the Free Software Foundation
 gives unlimited permission to copy, distribute and modify it.

Files:
 aclocal.m4
 clamav-milter/Makefile.in
 clambc/Makefile.in
 clamconf/Makefile.in
 clamd/Makefile.in
 clamdscan/Makefile.in
 clamdtop/Makefile.in
 clamscan/Makefile.in
 clamsubmit/Makefile.in

2915



 database/Makefile.in
 docs/Makefile.in
 etc/Makefile.in
 freshclam/Makefile.in
 libclamav/c++/aclocal.m4
 libclamav/c++/Makefile.in
 libclamav/Makefile.in
 libltdl/Makefile.in
 Makefile.in
 shared/Makefile.in
 sigtool/Makefile.in
 test/Makefile.in
 unit_tests/Makefile.in
Copyright:
 1994-2011, Free Software Foundation, Inc.
License: permissive~3
 This file is free software; the Free Software Foundation
 gives unlimited permission to copy and/or distribute it,
 with or without modifications, as long as this notice is preserved.
 .
 This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
 but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY, to the extent permitted by law; without
 even the implied warranty of MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A
 PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

Files:
 libltdl/README
Copyright:
 1999, 2003, 2011, Free Software Foundation, Inc.
License: permissive~4
 Copying and distribution of this file, with or without modification,
 are permitted in any medium without royalty provided the copyright
 notice and this notice are preserved.  This file is offered as-is,
 without warranty of any kind.

Files:
 m4/ax_check_uname_syscall.m4
Copyright:
 2008, Bruce Korb <bkorb@gnu.org>
License: permissive
 Copying and distribution of this file, with or without modification, 
are
 permitted in any medium without royalty provided the copyright notice
 and this notice are preserved. This file is offered as-is, without any
 warranty.

Files:
 libclamav/nsis/bzlib.c
 libclamav/nsis/bzlib_private.h
 libclamav/nsis/nsis_bzlib.h
Copyright:
 1996-2006, Julian Seward <jseward@bzip.org>
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License: nsis-bzip2
 Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 are met:
 .
 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 .
 2. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must
    not claim that you wrote the original software.  If you use this
    software in a product, an acknowledgment in the product
    documentation would be appreciated but is not required.
 .
 3. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must
    not be misrepresented as being the original software.
 .
 4. The name of the author may not be used to endorse or promote
    products derived from this software without specific prior written
    permission.
 .
 THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE AUTHOR ``AS IS'' AND ANY EXPRESS
 OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED
 WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE
 ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHOR BE LIABLE FOR ANY
 DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL
 DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE
 GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS
 INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY,
 WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING
 NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE OF THIS
 SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Files:
 libclamav/is_tar.c
Copyright:
 1985, John Gilmore
License: public-domain~1
 Stolen (by the author of the file utility!) from the public domain 
tar program:
 Public Domain version written 26 Aug 1985 John Gilmore (ihnp4!hoptoad!
gnu).

Files:
 libclamav/bignum_fast.h
Copyright:
 Tom St Denis <tomstdenis@gmail.com>
License: public-domain~2
 This project is public domain and free for all purposes.

Files:
 libclamav/7z/*
Copyright:
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 2008-2010, Igor Pavlov
License: public-domain~3
 LZMA SDK is written and placed in the public domain by Igor Pavlov.
Comment:
 See COPYING.lzma.

Files: libclamav/lzw/*
Copyright:
 1988-1997 Sam Leffler
 1991-1997 Silicon Graphics, Inc
 2016 Cisco and/or its affiliates. All rights reserved.
License: LZW
 Permission to use, copy, modify, distribute, and sell this software 
and
 its documentation for any purpose is hereby granted without fee, 
provided
 that (i) the above copyright notices and this permission notice 
appear in
 all copies of the software and related documentation, and (ii) the 
names of
 Sam Leffler and Silicon Graphics may not be used in any advertising or
 publicity relating to the software without the specific, prior written
 permission of Sam Leffler and Silicon Graphics.
 .
 THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS-IS" AND WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND,
 EXPRESS, IMPLIED OR OTHERWISE, INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY
 WARRANTY OF MERCHANTABILITY OR FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.
 .
 IN NO EVENT SHALL SAM LEFFLER OR SILICON GRAPHICS BE LIABLE FOR
 ANY SPECIAL, INCIDENTAL, INDIRECT OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES OF ANY 
KIND,
 OR ANY DAMAGES WHATSOEVER RESULTING FROM LOSS OF USE, DATA OR PROFITS,
 WHETHER OR NOT ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF DAMAGE, AND ON ANY 
THEORY OF
 LIABILITY, ARISING OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE USE OR PERFORMANCE
 OF THIS SOFTWARE.

Files: libclamav/tomsfastmath/*
Copyright: Public Domain
License: public-domain
 TomsFastMath is public domain.
 .
 Note some ideas were borrowed from LibTomMath and OpenSSL.  All of 
the code is original or ported
 from LibTomMath [no code was ported from OpenSSL].  As such the 
origins and status of this code
 are both public domain.
 .
 -- Tom St Denis

Files:
 libclamav/yara_*
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Copyright:
 Copyright (C) 2014 Cisco Systems, Inc. and/or its affiliates. All 
rights reserved.
 Copyright (c) 2013. The YARA Authors. All Rights Reserved.
License: Apache-2.0 with GPL exception
 Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
 you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
 You may obtain a copy of the License at
 .
    http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0
 .
 Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
 distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
 WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
 See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
 limitations under the License.
Comment:
 See COPYING.YARA. The GPL exception has been granted by upstream in
 https://bugzilla.clamav.net/show_bug.cgi?id=11336:
  Steven Morgan 2015-07-21 23:02:01 CEST
  The Apache 2 license notification for YARA is in the file 
COPYING.YARA,
  similar to what we do for bzip2 and at least 9 other third party 
components
  included in ClamAV. We also maintain the Apache v2 license header 
within the
  YARA source code files as well as noting that the file is modified. 
We also
  intend to write a GPL exclusion, as is done for OpenSSL. We believe 
these to
  be sufficient indicators of which licenses apply to which source 
files.
 .
 On Debian systems, the full text of the Apache License, Version 2.0 
can be
 found in the file `/usr/share/common-licenses/Apache-2.0'.

Files:
 libclamav/yara_grammar.h
Copyright:
 1984, 1989-1990, 2000-2011, Free Software Foundation, Inc.
License: GPL-3+ with Bison exception
 This program is free software: you can redistribute it and/or modify
 it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
 the Free Software Foundation, either version 3 of the License, or
 (at your option) any later version.
 .
 This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
 but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
 MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
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 GNU General Public License for more details.
 .
 As a special exception, you may create a larger work that contains
 part or all of the Bison parser skeleton and distribute that work
 under terms of your choice, so long as that work isn't itself a
 parser generator using the skeleton or a modified version thereof
 as a parser skeleton.  Alternatively, if you modify or redistribute
 the parser skeleton itself, you may (at your option) remove this
 special exception, which will cause the skeleton and the resulting
 Bison output files to be licensed under the GNU General Public
 License without this special exception.
Comment:
 You should have received a copy of the GNU General Public License
 along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
 Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston,
 MA 02110-1301, USA.
 .
 On Debian systems, the full text of the GNU General Public License
 version 3 can be found in the file `/usr/share/common-licenses/GPL-3.

License: GPL-2+
 This program is free software; you can redistribute it and/or modify
 it under the terms of the GNU General Public License as published by
 the Free Software Foundation; either version 2 of the License, or
 (at your option) any later version.
 .
 This program is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
 but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
 MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the
 GNU General Public License for more details.

License: LGPL-2.1
 This library is free software; you can redistribute it and/or
 modify it under the terms of the GNU Lesser General Public
 License version 2.1 as published by the Free Software Foundation.
 .
 This library is distributed in the hope that it will be useful,
 but WITHOUT ANY WARRANTY; without even the implied warranty of
 MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.  See the GNU
 Lesser General Public License for more details.
Comment:
 You should have received a copy of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License
 along with this program; if not, write to the Free Software
 Foundation, Inc., 51 Franklin Street, Fifth Floor, Boston,
 MA 02110-1301, USA.
 .
 On Debian systems, the full text of the GNU Lesser General Public 
License
 version 2.1 can be found in the file `/usr/share/common-licenses/
LGPL-2.1'.
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License: Expat
 Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
 of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to
 deal in the Software without restriction, including without 
limitation the
 rights to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, 
and/or
 sell copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the 
Software is
 furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:
 .
 The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in
 all copies or substantial portions of the Software.
 .
 THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
 IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
 FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT.  IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
 X CONSORTIUM BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, 
WHETHER IN
 AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN 
CONNEC-
 TION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

License: BSD-2-clause
 Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 are met:
 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 .
 THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE REGENTS AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND
 ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE REGENTS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
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 HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
 OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
 SUCH DAMAGE.

License: BSD-3-clause
 Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without
 modification, are permitted provided that the following conditions
 are met:
 1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
 2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright
    notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the
    documentation and/or other materials provided with the 
distribution.
 3. Neither the name of the University nor the names of its 
contributors
    may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software
    without specific prior written permission.
 .
 THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE REGENTS AND CONTRIBUTORS ``AS IS'' 
AND
 ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE
 IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR 
PURPOSE
 ARE DISCLAIMED.  IN NO EVENT SHALL THE REGENTS OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE
 FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR 
CONSEQUENTIAL
 DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE 
GOODS
 OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION)
 HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, 
STRICT
 LIABILITY, OR TORT (INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY 
WAY
 OUT OF THE USE OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF
 SUCH DAMAGE.

License: Zlib
 This software is provided 'as-is', without any express or implied
 warranty.  In no event will the authors be held liable for any damages
 arising from the use of this software.
 .
 Permission is granted to anyone to use this software for any purpose,
 including commercial applications, and to alter it and redistribute it
 freely, subject to the following restrictions:
 .
 1. The origin of this software must not be misrepresented; you must 
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not
    claim that you wrote the original software. If you use this 
software
    in a product, an acknowledgment in the product documentation would 
be
    appreciated but is not required.
 2. Altered source versions must be plainly marked as such, and must 
not be
    misrepresented as being the original software.
 3. This notice may not be removed or altered from any source 
distribution.

golang 1.21.6

------------------------------ Top-Level License 
-------------------------------
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

---------------------------------- Copyright 
-----------------------------------
Copyright (c) 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

-------------------------- Fourth Party Dependencies 
---------------------------

----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
-  Apache-2.0
-  BSD-3-Clause
-  BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
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--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
github.com/google/pprof

== License Type
SPDX:Apache-2.0

== Copyright
Copyright (C) 2020 Free Software Foundation, Inc.
Copyright 2009-2017 Andrea Leofreddi <a.leofreddi@vleo.net>. All 
rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.
Copyright 2016 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.
Copyright 2017 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.
Copyright 2018 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.
Copyright 2022 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
github.com/ianlancetaylor/demangle

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
github.com/mmcloughlin/avo

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause

== Copyright
Copyright (C) 2007 Free Software Foundation, Inc. <http://fsf.org/>
Copyright (c) 2011 The Snappy-Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2014-2017, Georgia Institute of Technology
Copyright (c) 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 Facebook Inc.
Copyright (c) 2018, Michael McLoughlin
Copyright (c) 2019 Klaus Post. All rights reserved.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
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----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/arch

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/crypto

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google
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== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
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== Dependency
golang.org/x/mod

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/net

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
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Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/sync

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
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Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/sys

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All right reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
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Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/term

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
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Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/text

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
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no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/tools

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) Microsoft Corporation
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
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Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
golang.org/x/xerrors

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
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patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
std

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (C) 1993 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
Copyright (C) 1996, MPEG Software Simulation Group. All Rights 
Reserved. 
Copyright (C) 2004 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1996-1998 John D. Polstra.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1998-2011 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2001 David E. O'Brien
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012 The Chromium Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012, Intel Corporation
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Project Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2015, Google Inc.
Copyright (c) 2015-2020 The fiat-crypto Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 1984, 1987, 1989, 1992, 2000 by Stephen L. Moshier
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
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Copyright 2011 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited 
(www.vitanuova.com).  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2000-2008 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2008 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2004 Russ Cox.
Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 2008-2010 Google Inc.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2010 The Go Authors.
Copyright © 2015 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
copyright (C) 1991-2011, Thomas G. Lane, Guido Vollbeding.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
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that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------

== Dependency
std/crypto/internal/bigmod/_asm

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (C) 1993 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
Copyright (C) 1996, MPEG Software Simulation Group. All Rights 
Reserved. */
Copyright (C) 2004 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1996-1998 John D. Polstra.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1998-2011 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2001 David E. O'Brien
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012 The Chromium Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012, Intel Corporation
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Project Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2015, Google Inc.
Copyright (c) 2015-2020 The fiat-crypto Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 1984, 1987, 1989, 1992, 2000 by Stephen L. Moshier
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 Google, Inc.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
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Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited 
(www.vitanuova.com).  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2000-2008 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2008 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2004 Russ Cox.
Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 2008-2010 Google Inc.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2010 The Go Authors.
Copyright © 2015 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
copyright (C) 1991-2011, Thomas G. Lane, Guido Vollbeding.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
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== Dependency
std/crypto/internal/edwards25519/field/_asm

== License Type
SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

== Copyright
Copyright (C) 1993 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (C) 1995-1998 Eric Young (eay@cryptsoft.com)
Copyright (C) 1996, MPEG Software Simulation Group. All Rights 
Reserved. 
Copyright (C) 2004 by Sun Microsystems, Inc. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1996-1998 John D. Polstra.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 1998-2011 The OpenSSL Project.  All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2001 David E. O'Brien
Copyright (c) 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012 The Chromium Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2012, Intel Corporation
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2014 The Polymer Project Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2015, Google Inc.
Copyright (c) 2015-2020 The fiat-crypto Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2016 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2017 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2019 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright (c) 2021 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 1984, 1987, 1989, 1992, 2000 by Stephen L. Moshier
Copyright 2009 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2009,2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2010 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2011 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2012 Google, Inc.
Copyright 2012 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2013 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2014 Google Inc. All Rights Reserved.
Copyright 2014 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2015 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2017 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2018 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2020 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright 2021 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2022 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright 2023 The Go Authors. All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1994-1999 Lucent Technologies Inc.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 1995-1997 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 1997-1999 Vita Nuova Limited
Copyright © 2000-2007 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2007 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited 
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(www.vitanuova.com).  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2000-2008 Lucent Technologies Inc. and others
Copyright © 2000-2008 Vita Nuova Holdings Limited (www.vitanuova.com)
Copyright © 2004 Russ Cox.
Copyright © 2004,2006 Bruce Ellis
Copyright © 2005-2007 C H Forsyth (forsyth@terzarima.net)
Copyright © 2008-2010 Google Inc.
Copyright © 2009 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2010 The Go Authors.
Copyright © 2015 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2016 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
Copyright © 2019 The Go Authors.  All rights reserved.
copyright (C) 1991-2011, Thomas G. Lane, Guido Vollbeding.

== Patents
Additional IP Rights Grant (Patents)

"This implementation" means the copyrightable works distributed by
Google as part of the Go project.

Google hereby grants to You a perpetual, worldwide, non-exclusive,
no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except as stated in this section)
patent license to make, have made, use, offer to sell, sell, import,
transfer and otherwise run, modify and propagate the contents of this
implementation of Go, where such license applies only to those patent
claims, both currently owned or controlled by Google and acquired in
the future, licensable by Google that are necessarily infringed by this
implementation of Go.  This grant does not include claims that would be
infringed only as a consequence of further modification of this
implementation.  If you or your agent or exclusive licensee institute 
or
order or agree to the institution of patent litigation against any
entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging
that this implementation of Go or any code incorporated within this
implementation of Go constitutes direct or contributory patent
infringement, or inducement of patent infringement, then any patent
rights granted to you under this License for this implementation of Go
shall terminate as of the date such litigation is filed.

----------------------------------- Licenses 
-----------------------------------
== SPDX:Apache-2.0

Apache License

Version 2.0, January 2004

http://www.apache.org/licenses/

TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

2939



1. Definitions.

"License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, reproduction, 
and
distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this document.

"Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by the
copyright owner that is granting the License.

"Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all other
entities that control, are controlled by, or are under common control 
with
that entity. For the purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) 
the
power, direct or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such
entity, whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty 
percent
(50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership 
of such
entity.

"You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity exercising
permissions granted by this License.

"Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making modifications,
including but not limited to software source code, documentation 
source, and
configuration files.

"Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical 
transformation or
translation of a Source form, including but not limited to compiled 
object
code, generated documentation, and conversions to other media types.

"Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or Object 
form,
made available under the License, as indicated by a copyright notice 
that is
included in or attached to the work (an example is provided in the 
Appendix
below).

"Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or Object 
form, that
is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which the editorial 
revisions,
annotations, elaborations, or other modifications represent, as a 
whole, an
original work of authorship. For the purposes of this License, 
Derivative
Works shall not include works that remain separable from, or merely 
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link (or
bind by name) to the interfaces of, the Work and Derivative Works 
thereof.

"Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including the 
original
version of the Work and any modifications or additions to that Work or
Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally submitted to Licensor 
for
inclusion in the Work by the copyright owner or by an individual or 
Legal
Entity authorized to submit on behalf of the copyright owner. For the 
purposes
of this definition, "submitted" means any form of electronic, verbal, 
or
written communication sent to the Licensor or its representatives, 
including
but not limited to communication on electronic mailing lists, source 
code
control systems, and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on 
behalf
of, the Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise 
designated
in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a Contribution."

"Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal Entity 
on behalf
of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor and subsequently
incorporated within the Work.

2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable 
copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of, publicly 
display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute the Work and 
such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of 
this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual, 
worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable (except 
as stated in this section) patent license to make, have made, use, 
offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the Work, where 
such license applies only to those patent claims licensable by such 
Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their Contribution(s) 
alone or by combination of their Contribution(s) with the Work to 
which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You institute patent 
litigation against any entity (including a cross-claim or counterclaim 
in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work or a Contribution incorporated 
within the Work constitutes direct or contributory patent 
infringement, then any patent licenses granted to You under this 
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License for that Work shall terminate as of the date such litigation 
is filed.

4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the Work 
or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without 
modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You meet 
the following conditions:

(a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or Derivative Works 
a copy
of this License; and

(b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices 
stating that
You changed the files; and

(c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works that 
You
distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and attribution notices 
from the
Source form of the Work, excluding those notices that do not pertain 
to any
part of the Derivative Works; and

(d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its 
distribution,
then any Derivative Works that You distribute must include a readable 
copy of
the attribution notices contained within such NOTICE file, excluding 
those
notices that do not pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at 
least
one of the following places: within a NOTICE text file distributed as 
part of
the Derivative Works; within the Source form or documentation, if 
provided
along with the Derivative Works; or, within a display generated by the
Derivative Works, if and wherever such third-party notices normally 
appear.
The contents of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only 
and do not
modify the License. You may add Your own attribution notices within 
Derivative
Works that You distribute, alongside or as an addendum to the NOTICE 
text from
the Work, provided that such additional attribution notices cannot be
construed as modifying the License.

You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications and may 
provide
additional or different license terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction, or
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distribution of Your modifications, or for any such Derivative Works 
as a
whole, provided Your use, reproduction, and distribution of the Work 
otherwise
complies with the conditions stated in this License.

5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state otherwise, 
any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the Work by 
You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of this 
License, without any additional terms or conditions. Notwithstanding 
the above, nothing herein shall supersede or modify the terms of any 
separate license agreement you may have executed with Licensor 
regarding such Contributions.

6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the trade 
names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the Licensor, 
except as required for reasonable and customary use in describing the 
origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE file.

7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or agreed 
to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each Contributor 
provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS, WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR 
CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or implied, including, without 
limitation, any warranties or conditions of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, 
MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely 
responsible for determining the appropriateness of using or 
redistributing the Work and assume any risks associated with Your 
exercise of permissions under this License.

8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory, 
whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise, unless 
required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly negligent 
acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be liable to You 
for damages, including any direct, indirect, special, incidental, or 
consequential damages of any character arising as a result of this 
License or out of the use or inability to use the Work (including but 
not limited to damages for loss of goodwill, work stoppage, computer 
failure or malfunction, or any and all other commercial damages or 
losses), even if such Contributor has been advised of the possibility 
of such damages.

9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing 
the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer, and 
charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity, or other 
liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this License. 
However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only on Your own 
behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf of any other 
Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold each 
Contributor harmless for any liability incurred by, or claims asserted 
against, such Contributor by reason of your accepting any such 
warranty or additional liability.
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END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following 
boilerplate
notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]" replaced with your 
own
identifying information. (Don&apos;t include the brackets!) The text 
should be
enclosed in the appropriate comment syntax for the file format. We also
recommend that a file or class name and description of purpose be 
included on
the same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier 
identification
within third-party archives.

Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");

you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.

You may obtain a copy of the License at

http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software

distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,

WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.

See the License for the specific language governing permissions and

limitations under the License.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== SPDX:BSD-3-Clause

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with or without 
modification,
are permitted provided that the following conditions are met:

1. Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright 
notice, this
   list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
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2. Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above copyright 
notice,
   this list of conditions and the following disclaimer in the 
documentation
   and/or other materials provided with the distribution.

3. Neither the name of the copyright holder nor the names of its 
contributors
   may be used to endorse or promote products derived from this 
software without
   specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS 
"AS IS" AND
ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, THE 
IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE
DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT HOLDER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE 
LIABLE FOR
ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL, SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL 
DAMAGES
(INCLUDING, BUT NOT LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR 
SERVICES;
LOSS OF USE, DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER 
CAUSED AND ON
ANY THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE 
OF THIS
SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

--------------------------------- (separator) 
----------------------------------
== SPDX:BSD-3-Clause--modified-by-Google

Redistribution and use in source and binary forms, with
or without modification, are permitted provided that the following 
conditions
are met:

   * Redistributions of source code must retain the above copyright
notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer.
   * Redistributions in binary form must reproduce the above
copyright notice, this list of conditions and the following disclaimer
in the documentation and/or other materials provided with the
distribution.
   * Neither the name of Google Inc. nor the names of its
contributors may be used to endorse or promote products derived from
this software without specific prior written permission.

THIS SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED BY THE COPYRIGHT HOLDERS AND CONTRIBUTORS
"AS IS" AND ANY EXPRESS OR IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, BUT NOT
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LIMITED TO, THE IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR
A PARTICULAR PURPOSE ARE DISCLAIMED. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE COPYRIGHT
OWNER OR CONTRIBUTORS BE LIABLE FOR ANY DIRECT, INDIRECT, INCIDENTAL,
SPECIAL, EXEMPLARY, OR CONSEQUENTIAL DAMAGES (INCLUDING, BUT NOT
LIMITED TO, PROCUREMENT OF SUBSTITUTE GOODS OR SERVICES; LOSS OF USE,
DATA, OR PROFITS; OR BUSINESS INTERRUPTION) HOWEVER CAUSED AND ON ANY
THEORY OF LIABILITY, WHETHER IN CONTRACT, STRICT LIABILITY, OR TORT
(INCLUDING NEGLIGENCE OR OTHERWISE) ARISING IN ANY WAY OUT OF THE USE
OF THIS SOFTWARE, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE POSSIBILITY OF SUCH DAMAGE.

Log4j-API 2.22.1

Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.
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      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
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      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
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or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
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      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
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   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

---------- Notice.txt Log4j-api -------

Apache Log4j API
Copyright 1999-2022 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

---------- Notice.txt Log4j -------

Apache Log4j
Copyright 1999-2021 Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

ResolverUtil.java
Copyright 2005-2006 Tim Fennell

Dumbster SMTP test server
Copyright 2004 Jason Paul Kitchen

TypeUtil.java
Copyright 2002-2012 Ramnivas Laddad, Juergen Hoeller, Chris Beams

picocli (http://picocli.info)
Copyright 2017 Remko Popma

TimeoutBlockingWaitStrategy.java and parts of Util.java
Copyright 2011 LMAX Ltd.

Jackson Databind 2.15.0

Third-party Licenses & Copyright Notices
=======================================================================
============

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION
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   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.
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      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
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      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.
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   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
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      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Fourth-party Licenses & Copyright Notices
=======================================================================
============

- com.fasterxml.jackson.core.jackson-annotations: Apache License 
Version 2.0

- com.fasterxml.jackson.core.jackson-core: Apache License Version 2.0

- ch.randelshofer.fastdoubleparser: MIT License

2956



MIT License

Copyright (c) 2021 Werner Randelshofer, Switzerland.

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy
of this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), 
to deal
in the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
rights
to use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or 
sell
copies of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is
furnished to do so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

For Oracle Database as a Service 18.4.3.0.0
Learn how to create, terminate, scale, and manage licenses for an Oracle Exadata
DB System in Oracle Cloud Infrastructure.

Apache - Mina SSHD 2.1.0

Apache MINA SSHD
Copyright 2008-2018 The Apache Software Foundation

This product includes software developed at
The Apache Software Foundation (http://www.apache.org/).

Please refer to each LICENSE.<component>.txt file for the
license terms of the components that Apache MINA depends on.
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Message logging is provided by the SLF4J library package,
which is open source software, written by Ceki GÃ¼lcÃ¼, and
copyright by SLF4J.ORG and QOS.ch.  The original software is
available from

   http://www.slf4j.org/

**************************************
LICENSE.TXT
========

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/

   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
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      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
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      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
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contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.
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   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.

   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

   END OF TERMS AND CONDITIONS

   APPENDIX: How to apply the Apache License to your work.

      To apply the Apache License to your work, attach the following
      boilerplate notice, with the fields enclosed by brackets "[]"
      replaced with your own identifying information. (Don't include
      the brackets!)  The text should be enclosed in the appropriate
      comment syntax for the file format. We also recommend that a
      file or class name and description of purpose be included on the
      same "printed page" as the copyright notice for easier
      identification within third-party archives.

   Copyright [yyyy] [name of copyright owner]

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
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   limitations under the License.

*******************************************************

Below are 4th party dependencies.

@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@
bouncycastle v1.60 
================
Copyright (c) 2000 - 2017 The Legion Of The Bouncy Castle (http://
www.bouncycastle.org)

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of
this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to 
deal in the
Software without restriction, including without limitation the rights 
to use, copy,
modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell copies of 
the Software,
and to permit persons to whom the Software is furnished to do so, 
subject to the
following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR IMPLIED,
INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY, 
FITNESS FOR A
PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS 
OR COPYRIGHT
HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER 
IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION 
WITH THE
SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@
slf4j,  v1.7.25,
===========
Copyright (c) 2004-2017 QOS.ch
All rights reserved.

Permission is hereby granted, free  of charge, to any person obtaining
a  copy  of this  software  and  associated  documentation files  (the
"Software"), to  deal in  the Software without  restriction, including
without limitation  the rights to  use, copy, modify,  merge, publish,
distribute,  sublicense, and/or sell  copies of  the Software,  and to
permit persons to whom the Software  is furnished to do so, subject to
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the following conditions:

The  above  copyright  notice  and  this permission  notice  shall  be
included in all copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE  SOFTWARE IS  PROVIDED  "AS  IS", WITHOUT  WARRANTY  OF ANY  KIND,
EXPRESS OR  IMPLIED, INCLUDING  BUT NOT LIMITED  TO THE  WARRANTIES OF
MERCHANTABILITY,    FITNESS    FOR    A   PARTICULAR    PURPOSE    AND
NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT SHALL THE AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE
LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION
OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE,  ARISING FROM, OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION
WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS IN THE SOFTWARE.

@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@@
tomcat-apr, v5.5.23 
Apache Tomcat
Copyright 1999-2012 The Apache Software Foundation

   Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the "License");
   you may not use this file except in compliance with the License.
   You may obtain a copy of the License at

       http://www.apache.org/licenses/LICENSE-2.0

   Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software
   distributed under the License is distributed on an "AS IS" BASIS,
   WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied.
   See the License for the specific language governing permissions and
   limitations under the License.

Bob Ippolito - simplejson 3.14.0

simplejson is dual-licensed software. It is available under the terms
of the MIT license, or the Academic Free License version 2.1. The full
text of each license agreement is included below. This code is also
licensed to the Python Software Foundation (PSF) under a Contributor
Agreement.

MIT License
===========

Copyright (c) 2006 Bob Ippolito

Permission is hereby granted, free of charge, to any person obtaining 
a copy of
this software and associated documentation files (the "Software"), to 
deal in
the Software without restriction, including without limitation the 
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rights to
use, copy, modify, merge, publish, distribute, sublicense, and/or sell 
copies
of the Software, and to permit persons to whom the Software is 
furnished to do
so, subject to the following conditions:

The above copyright notice and this permission notice shall be 
included in all
copies or substantial portions of the Software.

THE SOFTWARE IS PROVIDED "AS IS", WITHOUT WARRANTY OF ANY KIND, 
EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO THE WARRANTIES OF 
MERCHANTABILITY,
FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE AND NONINFRINGEMENT. IN NO EVENT 
SHALL THE
AUTHORS OR COPYRIGHT HOLDERS BE LIABLE FOR ANY CLAIM, DAMAGES OR OTHER
LIABILITY, WHETHER IN AN ACTION OF CONTRACT, TORT OR OTHERWISE, 
ARISING FROM,
OUT OF OR IN CONNECTION WITH THE SOFTWARE OR THE USE OR OTHER DEALINGS 
IN THE
SOFTWARE.

Academic Free License v. 2.1
============================

Copyright (c) 2006 Bob Ippolito.  All rights reserved.

This Academic Free License (the "License") applies to any original 
work of authorship (the "Original Work") whose owner (the "Licensor") 
has placed the following notice immediately following the copyright 
notice for the Original Work:

Licensed under the Academic Free License version 2.1

1) Grant of Copyright License. Licensor hereby grants You a world-
wide, royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual, sublicenseable license 
to do the following:

a) to reproduce the Original Work in copies;

b) to prepare derivative works ("Derivative Works") based upon the 
Original Work;

c) to distribute copies of the Original Work and Derivative Works to 
the public;

d) to perform the Original Work publicly; and

e) to display the Original Work publicly.
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2) Grant of Patent License. Licensor hereby grants You a world-wide, 
royalty-free, non-exclusive, perpetual, sublicenseable license, under 
patent claims owned or controlled by the Licensor that are embodied in 
the Original Work as furnished by the Licensor, to make, use, sell and 
offer for sale the Original Work and Derivative Works.

3) Grant of Source Code License. The term "Source Code" means the 
preferred form of the Original Work for making modifications to it and 
all available documentation describing how to modify the Original 
Work. Licensor hereby agrees to provide a machine-readable copy of the 
Source Code of the Original Work along with each copy of the Original 
Work that Licensor distributes. Licensor reserves the right to satisfy 
this obligation by placing a machine-readable copy of the Source Code 
in an information repository reasonably calculated to permit 
inexpensive and convenient access by You for as long as Licensor 
continues to distribute the Original Work, and by publishing the 
address of that information repository in a notice immediately 
following the copyright notice that applies to the Original Work.

4) Exclusions From License Grant. Neither the names of Licensor, nor 
the names of any contributors to the Original Work, nor any of their 
trademarks or service marks, may be used to endorse or promote 
products derived from this Original Work without express prior written 
permission of the Licensor. Nothing in this License shall be deemed to 
grant any rights to trademarks, copyrights, patents, trade secrets or 
any other intellectual property of Licensor except as expressly stated 
herein. No patent license is granted to make, use, sell or offer to 
sell embodiments of any patent claims other than the licensed claims 
defined in Section 2. No right is granted to the trademarks of 
Licensor even if such marks are included in the Original Work. Nothing 
in this License shall be interpreted to prohibit Licensor from 
licensing under different terms from this License any Original Work 
that Licensor otherwise would have a right to license.

5) This section intentionally omitted.

6) Attribution Rights. You must retain, in the Source Code of any 
Derivative Works that You create, all copyright, patent or trademark 
notices from the Source Code of the Original Work, as well as any 
notices of licensing and any descriptive text identified therein as an 
"Attribution Notice." You must cause the Source Code for any 
Derivative Works that You create to carry a prominent Attribution 
Notice reasonably calculated to inform recipients that You have 
modified the Original Work.

7) Warranty of Provenance and Disclaimer of Warranty. Licensor 
warrants that the copyright in and to the Original Work and the patent 
rights granted herein by Licensor are owned by the Licensor or are 
sublicensed to You under the terms of this License with the permission 
of the contributor(s) of those copyrights and patent rights. Except as 
expressly stated in the immediately proceeding sentence, the Original 
Work is provided under this License on an "AS IS" BASIS and WITHOUT 
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WARRANTY, either express or implied, including, without limitation, 
the warranties of NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY or FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE. THE ENTIRE RISK AS TO THE QUALITY OF THE ORIGINAL 
WORK IS WITH YOU. This DISCLAIMER OF WARRANTY constitutes an essential 
part of this License. No license to Original Work is granted hereunder 
except under this disclaimer.

8) Limitation of Liability. Under no circumstances and under no legal 
theory, whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or 
otherwise, shall the Licensor be liable to any person for any direct, 
indirect, special, incidental, or consequential damages of any 
character arising as a result of this License or the use of the 
Original Work including, without limitation, damages for loss of 
goodwill, work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and 
all other commercial damages or losses. This limitation of liability 
shall not apply to liability for death or personal injury resulting 
from Licensor's negligence to the extent applicable law prohibits such 
limitation. Some jurisdictions do not allow the exclusion or 
limitation of incidental or consequential damages, so this exclusion 
and limitation may not apply to You.

9) Acceptance and Termination. If You distribute copies of the 
Original Work or a Derivative Work, You must make a reasonable effort 
under the circumstances to obtain the express assent of recipients to 
the terms of this License. Nothing else but this License (or another 
written agreement between Licensor and You) grants You permission to 
create Derivative Works based upon the Original Work or to exercise 
any of the rights granted in Section 1 herein, and any attempt to do 
so except under the terms of this License (or another written 
agreement between Licensor and You) is expressly prohibited by U.S. 
copyright law, the equivalent laws of other countries, and by 
international treaty. Therefore, by exercising any of the rights 
granted to You in Section 1 herein, You indicate Your acceptance of 
this License and all of its terms and conditions.

10) Termination for Patent Action. This License shall terminate 
automatically and You may no longer exercise any of the rights granted 
to You by this License as of the date You commence an action, 
including a cross-claim or counterclaim, against Licensor or any 
licensee alleging that the Original Work infringes a patent. This 
termination provision shall not apply for an action alleging patent 
infringement by combinations of the Original Work with other software 
or hardware.

11) Jurisdiction, Venue and Governing Law. Any action or suit relating 
to this License may be brought only in the courts of a jurisdiction 
wherein the Licensor resides or in which Licensor conducts its primary 
business, and under the laws of that jurisdiction excluding its 
conflict-of-law provisions. The application of the United Nations 
Convention on Contracts for the International Sale of Goods is 
expressly excluded. Any use of the Original Work outside the scope of 
this License or after its termination shall be subject to the 
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requirements and penalties of the U.S. Copyright Act, 17 U.S.C. § 101 
et seq., the equivalent laws of other countries, and international 
treaty. This section shall survive the termination of this License.

12) Attorneys Fees. In any action to enforce the terms of this License 
or seeking damages relating thereto, the prevailing party shall be 
entitled to recover its costs and expenses, including, without 
limitation, reasonable attorneys' fees and costs incurred in 
connection with such action, including any appeal of such action. This 
section shall survive the termination of this License.

13) Miscellaneous. This License represents the complete agreement 
concerning the subject matter hereof. If any provision of this License 
is held to be unenforceable, such provision shall be reformed only to 
the extent necessary to make it enforceable.

14) Definition of "You" in This License. "You" throughout this 
License, whether in upper or lower case, means an individual or a 
legal entity exercising rights under, and complying with all of the 
terms of, this License. For legal entities, "You" includes any entity 
that controls, is controlled by, or is under common control with you. 
For purposes of this definition, "control" means (i) the power, direct 
or indirect, to cause the direction or management of such entity, 
whether by contract or otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent 
(50%) or more of the outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership 
of such entity.

15) Right to Use. You may use the Original Work in all ways not 
otherwise restricted or conditioned by this License or by law, and 
Licensor promises not to interfere with or be responsible for such 
uses by You.

This license is Copyright (C) 2003-2004 Lawrence E. Rosen. All rights 
reserved. Permission is hereby granted to copy and distribute this 
license without modification. This license may not be modified without 
the express written permission of its copyright owner.

OpenStack.org - python-swiftclient 3.1.0

Copyright 2013 OpenStack, LLC.

Licensed under the Apache License, Version 2.0 (the “License”); you 
may not use this file except in compliance with the License. You may 
obtain a copy of the License at

                                 Apache License
                           Version 2.0, January 2004
                        http://www.apache.org/licenses/
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   TERMS AND CONDITIONS FOR USE, REPRODUCTION, AND DISTRIBUTION

   1. Definitions.

      "License" shall mean the terms and conditions for use, 
reproduction,
      and distribution as defined by Sections 1 through 9 of this 
document.

      "Licensor" shall mean the copyright owner or entity authorized by
      the copyright owner that is granting the License.

      "Legal Entity" shall mean the union of the acting entity and all
      other entities that control, are controlled by, or are under 
common
      control with that entity. For the purposes of this definition,
      "control" means (i) the power, direct or indirect, to cause the
      direction or management of such entity, whether by contract or
      otherwise, or (ii) ownership of fifty percent (50%) or more of 
the
      outstanding shares, or (iii) beneficial ownership of such entity.

      "You" (or "Your") shall mean an individual or Legal Entity
      exercising permissions granted by this License.

      "Source" form shall mean the preferred form for making 
modifications,
      including but not limited to software source code, documentation
      source, and configuration files.

      "Object" form shall mean any form resulting from mechanical
      transformation or translation of a Source form, including but
      not limited to compiled object code, generated documentation,
      and conversions to other media types.

      "Work" shall mean the work of authorship, whether in Source or
      Object form, made available under the License, as indicated by a
      copyright notice that is included in or attached to the work
      (an example is provided in the Appendix below).

      "Derivative Works" shall mean any work, whether in Source or 
Object
      form, that is based on (or derived from) the Work and for which 
the
      editorial revisions, annotations, elaborations, or other 
modifications
      represent, as a whole, an original work of authorship. For the 
purposes
      of this License, Derivative Works shall not include works that 
remain
      separable from, or merely link (or bind by name) to the 
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interfaces of,
      the Work and Derivative Works thereof.

      "Contribution" shall mean any work of authorship, including
      the original version of the Work and any modifications or 
additions
      to that Work or Derivative Works thereof, that is intentionally
      submitted to Licensor for inclusion in the Work by the copyright 
owner
      or by an individual or Legal Entity authorized to submit on 
behalf of
      the copyright owner. For the purposes of this definition, 
"submitted"
      means any form of electronic, verbal, or written communication 
sent
      to the Licensor or its representatives, including but not 
limited to
      communication on electronic mailing lists, source code control 
systems,
      and issue tracking systems that are managed by, or on behalf of, 
the
      Licensor for the purpose of discussing and improving the Work, 
but
      excluding communication that is conspicuously marked or otherwise
      designated in writing by the copyright owner as "Not a 
Contribution."

      "Contributor" shall mean Licensor and any individual or Legal 
Entity
      on behalf of whom a Contribution has been received by Licensor 
and
      subsequently incorporated within the Work.

   2. Grant of Copyright License. Subject to the terms and conditions 
of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      copyright license to reproduce, prepare Derivative Works of,
      publicly display, publicly perform, sublicense, and distribute 
the
      Work and such Derivative Works in Source or Object form.

   3. Grant of Patent License. Subject to the terms and conditions of
      this License, each Contributor hereby grants to You a perpetual,
      worldwide, non-exclusive, no-charge, royalty-free, irrevocable
      (except as stated in this section) patent license to make, have 
made,
      use, offer to sell, sell, import, and otherwise transfer the 
Work,
      where such license applies only to those patent claims licensable
      by such Contributor that are necessarily infringed by their
      Contribution(s) alone or by combination of their Contribution(s)
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      with the Work to which such Contribution(s) was submitted. If You
      institute patent litigation against any entity (including a
      cross-claim or counterclaim in a lawsuit) alleging that the Work
      or a Contribution incorporated within the Work constitutes direct
      or contributory patent infringement, then any patent licenses
      granted to You under this License for that Work shall terminate
      as of the date such litigation is filed.

   4. Redistribution. You may reproduce and distribute copies of the
      Work or Derivative Works thereof in any medium, with or without
      modifications, and in Source or Object form, provided that You
      meet the following conditions:

      (a) You must give any other recipients of the Work or
          Derivative Works a copy of this License; and

      (b) You must cause any modified files to carry prominent notices
          stating that You changed the files; and

      (c) You must retain, in the Source form of any Derivative Works
          that You distribute, all copyright, patent, trademark, and
          attribution notices from the Source form of the Work,
          excluding those notices that do not pertain to any part of
          the Derivative Works; and

      (d) If the Work includes a "NOTICE" text file as part of its
          distribution, then any Derivative Works that You distribute 
must
          include a readable copy of the attribution notices contained
          within such NOTICE file, excluding those notices that do not
          pertain to any part of the Derivative Works, in at least one
          of the following places: within a NOTICE text file 
distributed
          as part of the Derivative Works; within the Source form or
          documentation, if provided along with the Derivative Works; 
or,
          within a display generated by the Derivative Works, if and
          wherever such third-party notices normally appear. The 
contents
          of the NOTICE file are for informational purposes only and
          do not modify the License. You may add Your own attribution
          notices within Derivative Works that You distribute, 
alongside
          or as an addendum to the NOTICE text from the Work, provided
          that such additional attribution notices cannot be construed
          as modifying the License.

      You may add Your own copyright statement to Your modifications 
and
      may provide additional or different license terms and conditions
      for use, reproduction, or distribution of Your modifications, or
      for any such Derivative Works as a whole, provided Your use,
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      reproduction, and distribution of the Work otherwise complies 
with
      the conditions stated in this License.

   5. Submission of Contributions. Unless You explicitly state 
otherwise,
      any Contribution intentionally submitted for inclusion in the 
Work
      by You to the Licensor shall be under the terms and conditions of
      this License, without any additional terms or conditions.
      Notwithstanding the above, nothing herein shall supersede or 
modify
      the terms of any separate license agreement you may have executed
      with Licensor regarding such Contributions.

   6. Trademarks. This License does not grant permission to use the 
trade
      names, trademarks, service marks, or product names of the 
Licensor,
      except as required for reasonable and customary use in 
describing the
      origin of the Work and reproducing the content of the NOTICE 
file.

   7. Disclaimer of Warranty. Unless required by applicable law or
      agreed to in writing, Licensor provides the Work (and each
      Contributor provides its Contributions) on an "AS IS" BASIS,
      WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or
      implied, including, without limitation, any warranties or 
conditions
      of TITLE, NON-INFRINGEMENT, MERCHANTABILITY, or FITNESS FOR A
      PARTICULAR PURPOSE. You are solely responsible for determining 
the
      appropriateness of using or redistributing the Work and assume 
any
      risks associated with Your exercise of permissions under this 
License.

   8. Limitation of Liability. In no event and under no legal theory,
      whether in tort (including negligence), contract, or otherwise,
      unless required by applicable law (such as deliberate and grossly
      negligent acts) or agreed to in writing, shall any Contributor be
      liable to You for damages, including any direct, indirect, 
special,
      incidental, or consequential damages of any character arising as 
a
      result of this License or out of the use or inability to use the
      Work (including but not limited to damages for loss of goodwill,
      work stoppage, computer failure or malfunction, or any and all
      other commercial damages or losses), even if such Contributor
      has been advised of the possibility of such damages.
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   9. Accepting Warranty or Additional Liability. While redistributing
      the Work or Derivative Works thereof, You may choose to offer,
      and charge a fee for, acceptance of support, warranty, indemnity,
      or other liability obligations and/or rights consistent with this
      License. However, in accepting such obligations, You may act only
      on Your own behalf and on Your sole responsibility, not on behalf
      of any other Contributor, and only if You agree to indemnify,
      defend, and hold each Contributor harmless for any liability
      incurred by, or claims asserted against, such Contributor by 
reason
      of your accepting any such warranty or additional liability.

Unless required by applicable law or agreed to in writing, software 
distributed under the License is distributed on an “AS IS” BASIS, 
WITHOUT WARRANTIES OR CONDITIONS OF ANY KIND, either express or 
implied. See the License for the specific language governing 
permissions and limitations under the License.

Paul T Seamons and Rob B Brown -
File::NFSLock 1.29

The "Artistic License"

                Preamble

The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a
Package may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some
semblance of artistic control over the development of the package,
while giving the users of the package the right to use and distribute
the Package in a more-or-less customary fashion, plus the right to make
reasonable modifications.

Definitions:

    "Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the
    Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files
    created through textual modification.

    "Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been
    modified, or has been modified in accordance with the wishes
    of the Copyright Holder as specified below.

    "Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or
    copyrights for the package.

    "You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing
    this Package.

    "Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the
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    basis of media cost, duplication charges, time of people involved,
    and so on.  (You will not be required to justify it to the
    Copyright Holder, but only to the computing community at large
    as a market that must bear the fee.)

    "Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item
    itself, though there may be fees involved in handling the item.
    It also means that recipients of the item may redistribute it
    under the same conditions they received it.

1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that you
duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.

2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other modifications
derived from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder.  A Package
modified in such a way shall still be considered the Standard Version.

3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided
that you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how and
when you changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of 
the
following:

    a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make 
them
    Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to Usenet 
or
    an equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major 
archive
    site such as uunet.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder to 
include
    your modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.

    b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or 
organization.

    c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not conflict
    with standard executables, which must also be provided, and provide
    a separate manual page for each non-standard executable that 
clearly
    documents how it differs from the Standard Version.

    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or
executable form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:

    a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library 
files,
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    together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) on 
where
    to get the Standard Version.

    b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of
    the Package with your modifications.

    c) give non-standard executables non-standard names, and clearly
    document the differences in manual pages (or equivalent), together
    with instructions on where to get the Standard Version.

    d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of this
Package.  You may charge any fee you choose for support of this
Package.  You may not charge a fee for this Package itself.  However,
you may distribute this Package in aggregate with other (possibly
commercial) programs as part of a larger (possibly commercial) software
distribution provided that you do not advertise this Package as a
product of your own.  You may embed this Package's interpreter within
an executable of yours (by linking); this shall be construed as a mere
form of aggregation, provided that the complete Standard Version of the
interpreter is so embedded.

6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as
output from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall
under the copyright of this Package, but belong to whoever generated
them, and may be sold commercially, and may be aggregated with this
Package.  If such scripts or library files are aggregated with this
Package via the so-called "undump" or "unexec" methods of producing a
binary executable image, then distribution of such an image shall
neither be construed as a distribution of this Package nor shall it
fall under the restrictions of Paragraphs 3 and 4, provided that you do
not represent such an executable image as a Standard Version of this
Package.

7. C subroutines (or comparably compiled subroutines in other
languages) supplied by you and linked into this Package in order to
emulate subroutines and variables of the language defined by this
Package shall not be considered part of this Package, but are the
equivalent of input as in Paragraph 6, provided these subroutines do
not change the language in any way that would cause it to fail the
regression tests for the language.

8. Aggregation of this Package with a commercial distribution is always
permitted provided that the use of this Package is embedded; that is,
when no overt attempt is made to make this Package's interfaces visible
to the end user of the commercial distribution.  Such use shall not be
construed as a distribution of this Package.

9. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
promote
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products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

10. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

                The End

COPYRIGHT NOTICE

Copyright (C) 2001
Paul T Seamons
paul@seamons.com
http://seamons.com/
 
Copyright (C) 2002-2003,
Rob B Brown
bbb@cpan.org
 
This package may be distributed under the terms of either the
GNU General Public License
  or the
Perl Artistic License
 
All rights reserved.

perl.org - perl 5.16.3-292

The "Artistic License"

Preamble

The intent of this document is to state the conditions under which a
Package may be copied, such that the Copyright Holder maintains some
semblance of artistic control over the development of the package,
while giving the users of the package the right to use and distribute
the Package in a more-or-less customary fashion, plus the right to make
reasonable modifications.

Definitions:

"Package" refers to the collection of files distributed by the
Copyright Holder, and derivatives of that collection of files
created through textual modification.

"Standard Version" refers to such a Package if it has not been
modified, or has been modified in accordance with the wishes
of the Copyright Holder as specified below.
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"Copyright Holder" is whoever is named in the copyright or
copyrights for the package.

"You" is you, if you're thinking about copying or distributing
this Package.

"Reasonable copying fee" is whatever you can justify on the
basis of media cost, duplication charges, time of people involved,
and so on. (You will not be required to justify it to the
Copyright Holder, but only to the computing community at large
as a market that must bear the fee.)

"Freely Available" means that no fee is charged for the item
itself, though there may be fees involved in handling the item.
It also means that recipients of the item may redistribute it
under the same conditions they received it.

1. You may make and give away verbatim copies of the source form of the
Standard Version of this Package without restriction, provided that you
duplicate all of the original copyright notices and associated 
disclaimers.

2. You may apply bug fixes, portability fixes and other modifications
derived from the Public Domain or from the Copyright Holder. A Package
modified in such a way shall still be considered the Standard Version.

3. You may otherwise modify your copy of this Package in any way, 
provided
that you insert a prominent notice in each changed file stating how and
when you changed that file, and provided that you do at least ONE of 
the
following:

a) place your modifications in the Public Domain or otherwise make them
Freely Available, such as by posting said modifications to Usenet or
an equivalent medium, or placing the modifications on a major archive
site such as uunet.uu.net, or by allowing the Copyright Holder to 
include
your modifications in the Standard Version of the Package.

b) use the modified Package only within your corporation or 
organization.

c) rename any non-standard executables so the names do not conflict
with standard executables, which must also be provided, and provide
a separate manual page for each non-standard executable that clearly
documents how it differs from the Standard Version.

d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

4. You may distribute the programs of this Package in object code or
executable form, provided that you do at least ONE of the following:
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a) distribute a Standard Version of the executables and library files,
together with instructions (in the manual page or equivalent) on where
to get the Standard Version.

b) accompany the distribution with the machine-readable source of
the Package with your modifications.

c) give non-standard executables non-standard names, and clearly
document the differences in manual pages (or equivalent), together
with instructions on where to get the Standard Version.

d) make other distribution arrangements with the Copyright Holder.

5. You may charge a reasonable copying fee for any distribution of this
Package. You may charge any fee you choose for support of this
Package. You may not charge a fee for this Package itself. However,
you may distribute this Package in aggregate with other (possibly
commercial) programs as part of a larger (possibly commercial) software
distribution provided that you do not advertise this Package as a
product of your own. You may embed this Package's interpreter within
an executable of yours (by linking); this shall be construed as a mere
form of aggregation, provided that the complete Standard Version of the
interpreter is so embedded.

6. The scripts and library files supplied as input to or produced as
output from the programs of this Package do not automatically fall
under the copyright of this Package, but belong to whoever generated
them, and may be sold commercially, and may be aggregated with this
Package. If such scripts or library files are aggregated with this
Package via the so-called "undump" or "unexec" methods of producing a
binary executable image, then distribution of such an image shall
neither be construed as a distribution of this Package nor shall it
fall under the restrictions of Paragraphs 3 and 4, provided that you do
not represent such an executable image as a Standard Version of this
Package.

7. C subroutines (or comparably compiled subroutines in other
languages) supplied by you and linked into this Package in order to
emulate subroutines and variables of the language defined by this
Package shall not be considered part of this Package, but are the
equivalent of input as in Paragraph 6, provided these subroutines do
not change the language in any way that would cause it to fail the
regression tests for the language.

8. Aggregation of this Package with a commercial distribution is always
permitted provided that the use of this Package is embedded; that is,
when no overt attempt is made to make this Package's interfaces visible
to the end user of the commercial distribution. Such use shall not be
construed as a distribution of this Package.

9. The name of the Copyright Holder may not be used to endorse or 
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promote
products derived from this software without specific prior written 
permission.

10. THIS PACKAGE IS PROVIDED "AS IS" AND WITHOUT ANY EXPRESS OR
IMPLIED WARRANTIES, INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, THE IMPLIED
WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTIBILITY AND FITNESS FOR A PARTICULAR PURPOSE.

Written Offer for Source Code
For third party technology that you receive from Oracle in binary form which is licensed
under an open source license that gives you the right to receive the source code for
that binary, you can obtain a copy of the applicable source code from this page. If the
source code for the technology was not provided to you with the binary, you can also
receive a copy of the source code on physical media by submitting a written request
to:

Oracle America, Inc.
Attn: Associate General Counsel
Development and Engineering Legal
500 Oracle Parkway, 10th Floor
Redwood Shores, CA 94065

Or, you may send an email to Oracle using this form. Your request should include:

The name of the component or binary file(s) for which you are requesting the
source code
The name and version number of the Oracle product
The date you received the Oracle product
Your name
Your company name (if applicable)
Your return mailing address and email
A telephone number in the event we need to reach you.

We may charge you a fee to cover the cost of physical media and processing. Your
request must be sent (i) within three (3) years of the date you received the Oracle
product that included the component or binary file(s) that are the subject of your
request, or (ii) in the case of code licensed under the GPL v3, for as long as Oracle
offers spare parts or customer support for that product model.

Documentation Accessibility

For information about Oracle's commitment to accessibility, visit the Oracle
Accessibility Program website at http://www.oracle.com/pls/topic/lookup?
ctx=acc&id=docacc.

Access to Oracle Support
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Oracle customers that have purchased support have access to electronic support
through My Oracle Support. For information, visit http://www.oracle.com/pls/topic/
lookup?ctx=acc&id=info or visit http://www.oracle.com/pls/topic/lookup?ctx=acc&id=trs
if you are hearing impaired.

Oracle Exadata Licensing Information User Manual for Exadata Cloud@Customer , Release 23.3.1
F41342-11

Copyright © 2008, 2024, Oracle and/or its affiliates

This software and related documentation are provided under a license agreement containing restrictions on use and disclosure and are protected by intellectual property laws.
Except as expressly permitted in your license agreement or allowed by law, you may not use, copy, reproduce, translate, broadcast, modify, license, transmit, distribute, exhibit,
perform, publish, or display any part, in any form, or by any means. Reverse engineering, disassembly, or decompilation of this software, unless required by law for
interoperability, is prohibited.

The information contained herein is subject to change without notice and is not warranted to be error-free. If you find any errors, please report them to us in writing.

If this is software, software documentation, data (as defined in the Federal Acquisition Regulation), or related documentation that is delivered to the U.S. Government or anyone
licensing it on behalf of the U.S. Government, then the following notice is applicable:

U.S. GOVERNMENT END USERS: Oracle programs (including any operating system, integrated software, any programs embedded, installed, or activated on delivered
hardware, and modifications of such programs) and Oracle computer documentation or other Oracle data delivered to or accessed by U.S. Government end users are
"commercial computer software," "commercial computer software documentation," or "limited rights data" pursuant to the applicable Federal Acquisition Regulation and agency-
specific supplemental regulations. As such, the use, reproduction, duplication, release, display, disclosure, modification, preparation of derivative works, and/or adaptation of i)
Oracle programs (including any operating system, integrated software, any programs embedded, installed, or activated on delivered hardware, and modifications of such
programs), ii) Oracle computer documentation and/or iii) other Oracle data, is subject to the rights and limitations specified in the license contained in the applicable contract.
The terms governing the U.S. Government's use of Oracle cloud services are defined by the applicable contract for such services. No other rights are granted to the U.S.
Government.

This software or hardware is developed for general use in a variety of information management applications. It is not developed or intended for use in any inherently dangerous
applications, including applications that may create a risk of personal injury. If you use this software or hardware in dangerous applications, then you shall be responsible to take
all appropriate fail-safe, backup, redundancy, and other measures to ensure its safe use. Oracle Corporation and its affiliates disclaim any liability for any damages caused by
use of this software or hardware in dangerous applications.

Oracle®, Java, MySQL, and NetSuite are registered trademarks of Oracle and/or its affiliates. Other names may be trademarks of their respective owners.

Intel and Intel Inside are trademarks or registered trademarks of Intel Corporation. All SPARC trademarks are used under license and are trademarks or registered trademarks
of SPARC International, Inc. AMD, Epyc, and the AMD logo are trademarks or registered trademarks of Advanced Micro Devices. UNIX is a registered trademark of The Open
Group.

This software or hardware and documentation may provide access to or information about content, products, and services from third parties. Oracle Corporation and its affiliates
are not responsible for and expressly disclaim all warranties of any kind with respect to third-party content, products, and services unless otherwise set forth in an applicable
agreement between you and Oracle. Oracle Corporation and its affiliates will not be responsible for any loss, costs, or damages incurred due to your access to or use of third-
party content, products, or services, except as set forth in an applicable agreement between you and Oracle.
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